United States Army Project Records, 1910-1999

GOGA 37252

Golden Gate National Recreation Area
ATTN: Park Archives and Records Center
Building 201, Fort Mason
San Francisco, CA 94123
[Mailing Address]	Park Archives and Records Center
Presidio of San Francisco
Building 667 McDowell Ave.
San Francisco, CA 94129
[Physical Address]	

www.nps.gov/goga/historyculture

Phone: 415-561-2807
Fax: 415-441-1618

Susan Ewing-Haley, Park Archivist

Table of Contents

Introduction	3
Golden Gate National Recreation Area	3
Park Archives and Records Center	3
U.S. Army Project Records	6
Scope and Content	6
Title	6
Dates	6
Collection Number	6
Creator	6
Volume	6
Provenance	6
Scope and Content Note	8
Organization and Arrangement	9
Significance	11
Related Collections and Sources	11
Condition	12
Index	13
Formats	14
Preferred Citation	15
Processing Information	15
History	15
Series Description	16
Container List	21
Appendices	310
1.   Army Records Groups Included in the U.S. Army Project Records	311
2.   Box Container List by Project Number and Series	316
3.   Oversize Container List by Project Number and Series	326   
4.   Abbreviations and Acronyms Used in the U.S. Army Project Records	332   
5.   Work Order Geographical Codes	339   

Introduction

Golden Gate National Recreation Area

Park Description

Golden Gate National Recreation Area (GGNRA), a unit of the National Park Service, was established by an Act of Congress on October 27, 1972. The 80,000-acre park encompasses a great diversity of cultural and natural resources in and around the Bay Area of San Francisco, California.  It includes Muir Woods National Monument and Fort Point National Historic Site.

The park holds almost five million three-dimensional and documentary artifacts dating from the time before European contact to the present.  They are preserved and maintained for the public by the Division of Cultural Resources and Museum Management, which includes the Park Archives and Records Center (PARC). 

Park Archives and Records Center

Historical Note

GGNRA and the sites within it have been collecting records since their inception. The PARC was established in 1994 to receive records and archival collections from the U.S. Army and the Presidio Army Museum after the closure of the Presidio of San Francisco as an Army base. The collections continue to grow through the donation of materials by private individuals, transfer of inactive park records by staff, and acquisition of relevant documentary materials.

Scope of Collections

The archival collections in the custody of the GGNRA document the history and activity of the various sites and groups associated with the park, described in the park’s Scope of Collection Statement (2009). 

The PARC contains U.S. Army and National Park Service facility records for the Presidio of San Francisco, forts and coast defense sites in the area, and various GGNRA sites.  Subjects and sites documented include the United States Army (Bear Flag Revolt, Civil War, Spanish-American War, Mexican War, World War I, Army Air Service, Coast Artillery, Army medical facilities and issues, World War II, Army support during natural disasters, Viet Nam War, and Operation Desert Storm); Alcatraz Island (Army fortress, Army Disciplinary Barracks, U.S. Penitentiary, and Indian Occupation); the natural resources conservation movement resulting in the establishment of Muir Woods National Monument; agriculture in the Marin Headlands; Point Reyes Peninsula and Bolinas Lagoon areas; U.S. Lifesaving/Coast Guard Services; San Francisco Earthquake and Fire of 1906; Panama Pacific International Exposition of 1915; natural resources and environmental issues; and preservation of open space in the Bay Area.  Also included in the PARC are many of the GGNRA administrative records that document the development and expansion of this park.

Visiting the PARC for Research

The PARC is located in an historic brick building, formerly a cavalry stable, on the Presidio of San Francisco.  Collections and archives support services are available for walk-in research during open hours or by appointment.  Please contact the PARC (see below) for the current schedule of reference hours.

Copy Services 

Black and white photocopy services for standard and oversize materials are available on-site.  Color photocopying, photographic duplication, and duplication of other media are available by special arrangement.  Researchers are charged for all duplicates on a cost-recovery basis.

Rights and Publications

Copies are provided under the Fair Use provisions of the Copyright Law (Title 17, U.S.C.).  Researchers must complete a Permission to Publish Contract form with the Park Archivist for any other intended use of these materials (such as publication or exhibit).  Researchers should consult with staff regarding their needs for commercial or public use of materials.  

Legal Status of Holdings

Many holdings of the PARC were acquired/transferred prior to the establishment of the archives program, and have little documentation on their provenance (source/chain of custody).  All materials received after 1994 have been accessioned and documented.  If provenance cannot be determined, the PARC assumes that it owns the property rights, but does not own the copyright. Staff will provide assistance, but it is the responsibility of the researcher to acquire permission from the copyright holder to cite, quote, or reproduce collection materials.

Collections developed by or for government organizations or operations are in the public domain and may be used, cited, and quoted without restriction, provided they are properly credited to the PARC.  The archives contain no national security classified materials.

Donations to the Collections

The PARC welcomes donations of a variety of historic materials that meet the criteria in the Scope of Collections Statement and do not duplicate existing holdings. Collections are maintained for research use in perpetuity; there is no guarantee that items will be exhibited.  If you own materials that may be relevant to the themes of GGNRA and would like to deposit them in the PARC, please consult with an archivist.

How to Use This Finding Aid

This document contains information on the contents and significance of an archival collection.  It includes descriptive information; repository information; collection history; biographical or historical information on creators of the collection; and a container or folder list of everything in the collection.  After reviewing the finding aid, please discuss your specific needs with the archivist who will locate and retrieve the relevant materials. 

How to Use the Collections

Please follow all rules and regulations regarding research, the use of the research facility, and the handling of collection materials. This will protect the collections so they continue to be available for generations to come. If anything appears to be out of order or damaged, please notify a staff member.

Contacts

For additional information on the use of archival collections at GGNRA, please contact the Park Archives and Records Center: 

	Mailing Address: 
	National Park Service					
	Golden Gate National Recreation Area
	Attn:  Park Archives and Records Center		
	Fort Mason, Bldg. 201
	San Francisco, CA  94123

	Physical Address:
		Park Archives and Records Center
		Presidio of San Francisco
Building 667 McDowell Avenue
		San Francisco, CA 94129
		Phone:	(415) 561-2807
		Fax: (415) 441-1618

United States Army Project Records

Scope and Content

Title 
United States Army Project Records

Dates
Inclusive: 	1910-1999
Bulk:		1964-1995

Collection Number 
Catalog number GOGA 37252 

(Accession numbers GOGA-02345, GOGA-02347, GOGA-02348, GOGA-02404, 
GOGA-02408, GOGA-03721, GOGA-03724, GOGA-03727, PRIG-98-01)

Creator 
The creator of the records was the United States Army stationed at the Presidio of San Francisco and its sub-installations, specifically including the Sixth U.S. Army and the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers.

Volume
367.1 Linear Feet:
	-342 records boxes  (341.5 LF because one is only half full)
	-4 document boxes (2.5 LF)
	-7 media boxes  (6.5 LF because one is only half full)
	-18  20x24-inch oversize storage boxes  (5.4 LF)
	-108  36x48-inch oversize map folders  (10.8 LF) 
	-1 mega-map folder  (0.1 LF)	
	-1 – 3-inch rolled storage tube (0.3 LF)

Provenance 
The records were created and maintained by the United States Army and were transferred to the National Park Service (NPS) upon the deactivation of the Presidio and the transfer of the Army’s property to the NPS in 1994. The U.S. Army Project Records were amassed from the various bodies of records that were transferred from the Army. Areas of the transferred records were reviewed prior to this project and some material that was unrelated to the Golden Gate National Recreation Area’s scope was discarded or transferred.

Please see Appendix 1, Army Records Groups Included in the U.S. Army Project Records, for more information about the individual provenance of the various Army records groups included in the U.S. Army Project Records.

Background information about the records transfer from the U.S. Army to NPS

Negotiation for the transfer of the Sixth U.S. Army’s relevant U.S. Army Records to the NPS was ongoing as of 1993. In April of 1993, Susan Ewing Haley, GGNRA Park Archivist, prepared a DEH Records Management Plan outlining the policy and plan for the U.S. Army Records during the transition from the U.S. Army to the NPS. 

In May of 1994, a document entitled Request for Transfer of Army Garrison and Presidio-Related Records: Presidio of San Francisco to Golden Gate National Recreation Area was composed with the goal of having all valuable documentation reviewed and professionally handled for transfer to the GGNRA prior to October 1, 1994. The NPS was requesting the transfer of files pertaining to Presidio infrastructure management from the Sixth U.S. Army and Presidio Garrison Office of Internal Review.  The NPS requested the transfer for facility and utility maintenance and management of information purposes. A Golden Gate Army Records Working Group was formed in April of 1994 in order to provide an opportunity for NPS staff to discuss their needs and concerns regarding the Army Records that were under negotiation for transfer to the NPS. Surveys of the Army Records were carried out in May of 1994. 

On September 9, 1994 Presidio Building 667 was identified as the Army Records Service Center and was the designated location for the transfer of all the Army Records from Presidio Garrison Directorates. The records were to be available for all NPS and Army staff requiring access to the information.

Since the Army Records are official federal records with permanent value, they are subject to the authority of the National Archives and Records Administration (NARA), but it was decided that the transferred records were to remain onsite at the Presidio of San Francisco under NPS control due to their high activity level.

The procedure used for transferring the Army Records was decided in April of 1994. NPS staff and Army Garrison staff reviewed the records in their existing locations for materials of interest to the NPS and were tagged for transfer. NPS, NARA staff, and Army staff created inventories of the record groups to be transferred and created a proposal for transfer. After the records were approved for transfer, Standard Form 135s was used to list the transferring records to the folder level and the records were packed and transferred to the designated NPS facility (Presidio Building 667). NPS staff accessioned the transferred records, re-housed, and rearranged the records as needed in order to make them available to both NPS and Army staff. Once the records were transferred to the NPS, none could be returned back to the Army without written approval of both NPS and Garrison staff. 

Scope and Content Note
	
The United States Army Project Records, dating from 1910-1999, is organized into five series: Contracts, Work Orders, Post Requests, Project Lists, and Additional Material. The bulk of the material dates from 1964-1995. The project records originated from the various directorates and offices of the U.S. Army stationed at the Presidio of San Francisco and its sub-installations. These materials contribute to the documentation of changes, additions, and conditions of lands and structures that are now within the domain of the Golden Gate National Recreation Area.  

A “project” refers to a funded activity related to the military construction and maintenance of buildings, facilities, infrastructure, utilities, and lands in the Presidio of San Francisco and its sub-installations. The Presidio’s sub-installations included Fort Baker, Fort Barry, Fort Cronkhite, Fort Funston, Fort Mason, Fort Miley, Fort Point, Fort Winfield Scott, Letterman Army Institute of Research, Letterman Army Medical Center, Letterman General Hospital, Public Health Service Hospital, and various Nike Sites including SF-51 in Pacifica and Nike Site SF-88 at Fort Barry.  The projects were funded by a variety of sources. The U.S. Army Engineering Plans and Services Division (EP&S) was the office responsible for administration of contract work for construction and services. The Engineering Services Branch, Project Management Section was the office within the EP&S Division responsible for project coordination.

Aerial view of the proposed Bowling Center site on the Main Post of the Presidio of San Francisco, 1987. Contract number 87-C-0159. (Golden Gate NRA, Park Archives, U.S. Army Project Records, GOGA 37252, B135 F7)

Projects include contracts, work orders, and post requests. Depending on the nature of the project, the work qualified as a contract or work order (also known as an Individual Job Order or IJO). A post request was the beginning proposal for a project, which then may evolve into a work order or a contract depending upon the requirements of the project.

The topics in this collection are many and concern construction, fabrication, replacement, repair, maintenance, service, installation, de-installation, rehabilitation, and renovation in and among multiple sites. The collection includes information on the cultural landscape, grounds maintenance, roads and transportation, hazardous material storage and disposal, historic preservation, routine and preventive maintenance, project summaries, project reports, project specifications, regulations and policies, building use and tenant activity, and building history. The project topics include repairs to the following systems: mechanical, electrical, structural, plumbing, gas, water, sanitary sewers and storm drains, communication lines, computers, intrusion detection systems, fire alarms, HVAC systems, playgrounds, stairways and walkways, and storage tanks.  Additional project topics include fencing, roofing, painting, security, equipment service, parking, excavation, seismic upgrades, earthquake damage repair, fire damage repair, asbestos abatement, accessibility modifications, erosion control, pollution control, NPS projects, GGNRA work, pest management, land management, mapping projects, and emergency preparation. Document types include contract documents, specifications, environmental assessments, environmental impact statements, test reports, compliance, project lists, work plans, design documents, and feasibility studies. 

Organization and Arrangement

The United States Army Project Records are organized into five series: Contracts, Work Orders, Post Requests, Project Lists, and Additional Material. 

Series I, Contracts, is arranged chronologically by contract number. The contract number format is “2-digit year – Letter – Sequential 4-digit number for that year,” for example, 72-C-0153 was a 1972 project.

Series II, Work Orders, is arranged alphabetically and sequentially by work order number. The work order number format is “2-digit alpha code – 5-digit number – 1-digit number sometimes followed by 1 letter,” for example: AB-01345-1J or PE-81002-1. The 2-digit alpha code refers to the location of the work [See Appendix 5 for the Work Order Geographical Codes].

Series III, Post Requests, is arranged chronologically and sequentially by post request number. The post request number format is “PR – 4-digit number – 2-digit year,” for example, PR-3657-84 was a 1984 project.

Series IV, Project Lists, is arranged chronologically by the date the list was printed or, if the date the list was printed is unknown, chronologically by the range of project dates contained in the list.

Series V, Additional Material, is arranged into ten subseries that are each arranged chronologically unless otherwise noted. 

	Subseries A: Projects without number and Project Specifications
Arranged chronologically by project, then by area within each year.
		
Subseries B: General Specifications and Regulations 

	Subseries C: Reports and Planning Documents

	Subseries D: Studies and Surveys

	Subseries E: Administrative

	Subseries F: Correspondence

	Subseries G: Base Realignment, Closure, and Transfer

	Subseries H: GGNRA Information

	Subseries I: Plans and Maps

	Subseries J: Photographs

The media in the collection is separated into seven media boxes. The separated media includes VHS videotapes and Betamax videotapes of sanitary sewer and storm drain television surveys.

All series contain oversize material. The oversize material of the U.S. Army Project Records consists of plans, drawings, and other material housed in 108 oversize map folders, 18 oversize flat 20x24-inch boxes, and 1 mega-map folder.  The oversize material is arranged in the order it was separated from the files, i.e., in the series order of Contracts, Work Orders, Post Requests, Project Lists, and Additional Material. The text files originally included the oversize material, but for preservation purposes, the oversize material is now housed separately.  A separation note was placed in each folder to note the original location of the item and also to note the oversize storage location. The plans document projects related to construction and maintenance of buildings, facilities, infrastructure, utilities, and lands in the Presidio of San Francisco and its sub-installations.  The vast majority of documents were created by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, consultant and contracted engineers, and other contracted vendors and companies. Also included are construction submittals which are plans and materials that required approval prior to installation and construction. Some of the plans and other oversize material contain original photographs or photocopied photographs. Many of the plans are annotated with project specific information. Duplicate material was discarded, except for plans that contained annotations.  

Note: Many project records that began as a single folder were divided into multiple folders for ease of use and improved preservation. Please take note of this when browsing the collection.

Significance 

The U.S. Army Project Records contain valuable information regarding the construction and maintenance of buildings, facilities, infrastructure, utilities, and lands in the Presidio of San Francisco and its sub-installations. The records provide insight into the historic management of the areas now within the domain of the Golden Gate National Recreation Area and will support further management and preservation of these areas. The collection documents Army life, historic buildings, and the ever-changing cultural landscape.  
 The files are original to site and are not contained or duplicated elsewhere.

Related Collections and Sources  

Please note that this list is not comprehensive.  It is intended as an aid to researchers.  For more complete information, contact the GGNRA reference archivist. 

Army Regulations and Guides

A-E Guide, General Instructions for Army Projects, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Volumes 1-3, 1990 [See GOGA 37252: Box 334, Folders 5-6]

AR 420-6	Facilities Engineering Resources Management System, Army Regulation [See GOGA 37252: Box 332, Folder 16]

AR 420-17	Facilities Engineering Real Property and Resource Management, Army Regulation [See U.S. Army Regulations Collection (AREG)]

DEH TL-13	Projects Executed by Contracts Administered by the Directorate of Contracting, Standing Operating Procedures [See GOGA 37252: Box 333, Folder 24 and Box 334, Folder 4]

GGNRA Related Collections

GOGA-2347	Army Engineering Plans for Forts Baker, Barry, Cronkhite, Funston, and Miley

GOGA-2347	U.S. Army Regulations Collection (AREG)

GOGA-2347	Presidio of San Francisco Building Plans

GOGA-2347	Presidio of San Francisco Infrastructure Plans

GOGA-2347	U.S. Army Maintenance Shops Records (ADPWO)
(ADPWO-014 includes Pest Management Records that contain work orders.)

GOGA-2347	U.S. Army Master Planning Branch Records (ADPWEM)

GOGA 5333	Army Standard Building Plans

GOGA 6674	Angel Island: United States Army Maps, Aerial Shots, and Drawings c.1864-1976

GOGA 18195	Letterman General Hospital and Letterman Army Institute of Research Building Plans Collection, 1960-1993  

GOGA 35159	  	Presidio of San Francisco Historical Real Estate Records

GOGA 35300	  	Presidio Department of Engineering Building Plans

GOGA 35336		U.S. Public Health Service Hospital/Marine Hospital Archives

GOGA 35337	  	Fort Mason Collection, 1870-1994

GOGA 35338	  	Army Real Estate Records Collection

GOGA 35344		Nike Ajax and Hercules Plans and Records Collection

	GOGA 37024		Sixth U.S. Army Environmental Office Records

GOGA 38131	Sixth U.S. Army, Directorate of Public Works, Maintenance Shops Records

Condition

Overall the records are in good and stable condition. The text files, having been working files, contain some soiled and worn documents. Some documents and oversize material have adhesive tape attached, some of which is becoming brittle. Some of the photographs are glued and/or taped to paper.

Many of the text files were originally stored in multi-tabbed folders that grew to be quite large and overstuffed causing distortion to some documents. Moreover, due to the multi-tabbed folders, the text files contain many hole-punched documents. The multi-tabbed folders were re-foldered using acid free folders and each tabbed section is demarcated using acid free paper.

The oversize material was originally stored folded in the text files and therefore have many crease lines, some have rips and tearing along these crease lines.  Some of the plans are unreadable in areas due to poor replication. 

The contract numbers 93-C-0069 and 95-D-0001 text documents and oversize material have some water damage and residual mold stains, please handle these materials with care.

Index

Building—Design and Construction
Buildings—Maintenance
Coast Defenses—California—San 
Francisco
Construction
Crissy Field (San Francisco, Calif.)
Demolition
Fort Baker (Calif.) 
	Fort Baker (Calif.)--Buildings
	Fort Barry (Calif.)
	Fort Barry Military Reservation (Calif.)
Fort Cronkhite (Calif.)	
Fort Cronkhite (Calif.)—Buildings
Fort Mason (Calif.)
	Fort Point (San Francisco, Calif.)
	Golden Gate National Recreation Area 
(Calif.)
	Golden Gate National Recreation Area 
(Calif.)—Buildings, Structures, etc.
	Golden Gate National Recreation Area 

Contracted employee holding debris that was removed from the Presidio of San Francisco sewers in the 900 Area, 1975. Contract number 75-C-0138. (Golden Gate NRA, Park Archives, U.S. Army Project Records, GOGA 37252, B31 F52.)

(Calif.)—History
Graffiti
Historic buildings—California
	Land Use—California—Planning
	Letterman Army Institute of Research
Letterman Army Medical Center (San 
Francisco, Calif.)
Letterman General Hospital (San Francisco, Calif.)
Lobos Creek (Calif.)
	Maintenance and Repair
Military Architecture
Military architecture—Designs and plans
	Military base closure—California
	Military bases—California—San Francisco
	Military bases—Maintenance 
	Military maps
	Nike Site SF-88L (Calif.)
	Photography, Military
	Point Bonita (Calif.)
	Presidio of San Francisco (San Francisco, Calif.)
Presidio of San Francisco (Calif.)--Boundaries
Presidio of San Francisco (Calif.)--Buildings
	Presidio of San Francisco (Calif.)--History.
Presidio of San Francisco (Calif.)--Planning.
Preventive Maintenance
Public Health Service Hospital  (San Francisco, Calif.)
Public Health Service Hospital – Building Plans  
Public Health Service Hospital -- Construction Projects
San Francisco (Calif.)
	San Francisco Bay Area (Calif.)--History, Military
Sweeney Ridge (Calif.)
Travis Air Force Base (Calif.)
United States. Army.
	United States. Army—Barracks and quarters
United States. Army—Facilities 
	United States. Army—Military construction operations
	United States. Army. Corps of Engineers
	United States. Army Reserve.

Formats 

	Aperture Cards
	Architectural Drawings (visual works)
Betamax
Blueprints
Building Plans
Clippings
Color Negatives
Color Slides
Compact Discs
Computer Printouts
Contact Sheets
Correspondence
Contracts
Diazotypes
Diffusion Transfer Prints [Polaroids]
Electrical Drawings  
Floppy Disks
Landscapes (representations)  
	Logs (records)
Maps
Mechanical Drawings (building systems drawings)
Memorandums
Microfiche
Official reports
	Photographic Prints 
	Photographs
Renderings (Drawings)
Reports
Ring Binder
Site plans
Surveys (documents)
	VHS (TM)
Videotapes

Demolition of the Commissary, Presidio of San Francisco Building 252, 1991. Contract number 91-C-0022. (Golden Gate NRA, Park Archives, U.S. Army Project Records, GOGA 37252, B251 F13.)

Preferred Citation 
“Golden Gate NRA, Park Archives, United States Army Project Records, GOGA 37252, [Box and Folder Number]”

Processing Information 
Processed by Nicole Hayduk, Completed in August 2012.
Updated by Nicole Hayduk, Completed in January 2015.

History
	
	The Army at the Presidio of San Francisco  

The U.S. Army was stationed at the Presidio of San Francisco from 1846-1994, the last Army headquarters being the Sixth U.S. Army.  The Presidio of San Francisco military reservation at the Golden Gate developed into the most important Army post on the Pacific Coast. Over time its armaments evolved from smooth bore cannons to modern missiles. It became the nerve center of a coastal defense system that eventually included Alcatraz and Angel Island and that reached as far north as the Marin Headlands and as far south as Fort Funston.  These lands were all incorporated into the Golden Gate National Recreation Area beginning in 1972.   Eventually, there were five distinct posts at the Presidio, each with its own commander: the Main Post, Fort Point, Letterman Hospital, Fort Winfield Scott, and Crissy Army Air Field. Also on the 1,491-acre reservation were a Coast Guard lifesaving station and a U.S. Public Health Service Hospital.  The Presidio of San Francisco’s sub-installations included Forts Baker, Barry, Cronkhite, Funston, Mason, and Miley, as well as various U.S. Army Reserve Centers throughout the San Francisco Bay Area.

Transfer to the National Park Service

In 1972, the Presidio of San Francisco, then an active installation, was included within the boundaries of the Golden Gate National Recreation Area. In 1989, the Presidio of San Francisco was selected to close as part of the Base Realignment and Closure Act that was designed to deactivate excess military bases. On October 1, 1994, after the post became excess to military needs, it was transferred to the National Park Service. 

Series Description

Series I: Contracts

Volume: 	291.25 linear feet (plus separated oversize material and media)		 
Dates:		1924-1999
Arrangement:	The contracts are arranged chronologically by contract number. Oversize material is separated to oversize box and folder storage. Media is separated to media box storage.

Description:	

The Contracts series is a considerable portion of the collection and documents major projects.  Contracted projects involved a non-Army contractor that performed the project work.  Projects were contracted out for a variety of reasons including the large scope of the work and manning limitations, or if contracting was more cost effective. Usually projects requiring 300-500 man-hours qualified for a contract. The contracts include various types of construction and maintenance of buildings, facilities, infrastructure, utilities, and lands in the Presidio of San Francisco and its sub-installations. The contracts include authorization documents, design documents, cost history, correspondence, bid and contract documents and modifications, specification details, plans and drawings, photographs, microfiche, inspection reports, vendor catalogs, vendor submittals and transmittals, and oversize material. 

Contract work was managed by the Facilities Engineer who was responsible for the technical requirements (plans and specifications), technical supervision, engineering, and inspection necessary to administer the project work.

The contract number format is “2-digit year – Letter – Sequential 4-digit number for that year,” for example, 72-C-0153 was a 1972 project. Although “-C-” is the standard contract letter, the letter in the contract number may also be:
-A-	Blanket purchase agreement (BPA); for example, 85-A-0050
-B-	Invitation for bid number; for example, 86-B-0037.  A contract is generally assigned a bid number, then assigned a contract number (-C-) when the contract is approved.
-D-	Programming documents; for example, 87-D-0112.
-F-	Delivery order number; for example, 88-F-0847.
-Q-	Quotation number; for example 89-Q-0013.  A contract can be assigned a quotation number, then assigned a contract number (-C-) when the contract is approved.
-R-	Solicitation number; for example, 91-R-0029.  A contract can be assigned a solicitation number, then assigned a contract number (-C-) when the contract is approved.

Some contract records (contracts with the letter -C-) include the associated bid information (contract records with the letters -B-, -Q-, or -R-). Some bid packages were cancelled and did not go on to become a contract or their associated contract is unknown; these bid records are arranged by their bid number.

Series II: Work Orders

Volume: 	24.5 linear feet (plus separated oversize material)		 
Dates:	1968-1994
Arrangement:	The work orders are arranged alphabetically and sequentially by work order number. Oversize material is separated to oversize box and folder storage. 

Description:	

The Work Order series contains minor projects related to construction and maintenance of buildings, facilities, infrastructure, utilities, and lands in the Presidio of San Francisco and its sub-installations. Work orders were either performed in-house by the U.S. Army or contracted out to a non-Army contractor, at which point they would be considered a contract (these are in Series I). 

The work order number format is “2-digit alpha code – 5-digit number – 1-digit number sometimes followed by 1 letter,” for example: AB-01345-1J or PE-81002-1. The 2-digit alpha code refers to the location of the work [See Appendix 5 for the Work Order Geographical Codes].

The primary documents in a work order record are the Facilities Engineering Work Request (DA Form 4283) and the Facilities Engineering Work Order (DA Form 4284). For use of this form, please see Army Regulation AR 420-17 [see Army Regulations Collection (AREG)] and DA Pamphlet 420-6 [see GOGA 37252, Box 332, Folder 17]. This series also contains photographs, and oversize material.

Series III: Post Requests

Volume: 	 4.75 linear feet (plus separated oversize material)
Dates:	1946-1980
Arrangement:	The post requests are arranged chronologically and sequentially by post request number. Oversize material is separated to oversize box and folder storage.

Description:	

The Post Request series contains projects related to construction and maintenance of buildings, facilities, infrastructure, utilities, and lands in the Presidio of San Francisco and its sub-installations. Post requests are projects that did not go on to become a contract or work order. A post request was the original proposal for a project using the Job Order Request (DA Form 2701).  
	
The post request number format is “PR – 4-digit number – 2-digit year,” for example, PR-3657-84 was a 1984 project.

The primary document in a post request record is the Job Order Request (DA Form 2701). For use of this form, please see Army Regulation AR 420-17 [see AREG Collection] and DA Pamphlet 420-6 [see GOGA 37252, Box 332, Folder 17]. This series includes various project documentation, photographs, microfiche, and oversize material.

Series IV: Project Lists

Volume: 	6.25 linear feet (plus separated oversize material and media)
Dates:	1910-1994
Arrangement:	The project lists are arranged chronologically by the date the list was printed, or if the date the list was printed is unknown, chronologically by the range of project dates contained in the list. Oversize material is separated to oversize box and folder storage.

Description:	

The Project Lists series contains lists of contracts, work orders, post requests, and other projects. The lists include many reoccurring reports and project status reports that were printed periodically by Army staff. This series also includes log books and record books of work performed by the Army maintenance and operational shops. Also included are Facilities Engineering Annual Work Plans, military construction reports, and contract register cards.

Series V: Additional Material

Volume: 	17.75 linear feet (plus separated oversize material and media) 
Dates:		1940-1995
		Note: Undated files are filed in the front of each subseries.
Arrangement:	The additional material is arranged into ten subseries that are each arranged chronologically. Oversize material is separated to oversize box and folder storage. Media is separated to media box storage.

Description:	

The Additional Material series is arranged into ten subseries that are each arranged chronologically unless otherwise noted. The series contains material relating to projects; specifications and regulations; reports and planning documents; studies and surveys; administration; correspondence; base realignment, closure, and transfer; the Golden Gate National Recreation Area (GGNRA); plans and maps; and photographs.  This series consists of the remaining material from Army record groups ADOC, ADPWE, ADPWEC, ADPWRW, ADPWS, and FTLEW. This series contains photographs, microfiche, and oversize material.

Subseries A: Projects Without Number and Project Specifications

This subseries contains projects that are not associated with a known contract, work order, or post request. Project specifications and descriptions are also included in this subseries. This subseries is arranged chronologically by project, then by area within each year.
		
Subseries B: General Specifications and Regulations

This subseries contains general procedural specifications and regulations that Army staff used as guidance in their work. Also included are guidelines, protocols, and manuals. Many of the documents are related to project work.

	Subseries C: Reports and Planning Documents
	
This subseries contains formal reports and development plans. Also included are Memoranda of Understanding and curriculum guides. Some examples of documents are maintenance plans, inspection reports, and material research.

	Subseries D: Studies and Surveys
	
This subseries contains studies and surveys that were performed by the Army and other organizations. Some examples of studies are feasibility studies, facility survey inspections, structural evaluations, seismic studies, and climatological data. Historic preservation information about the Presidio of San Francisco is also included. 

	Subseries E: Administrative

This subseries contains administrative material from office administration of the various Army directorates. The material includes directories, organizational charts, newsletters, supervisor’s handbooks, and other employee information.

	Subseries F: Correspondence

This subseries contains U.S. Army Directorate of Engineering and Housing (DEH) and general U.S. Army correspondence files.

	Subseries G: Base Realignment, Closure, and Transfer

This subseries contains information on the Base Realignment and Closure Act and the base closure and transfer during which the Presidio of San Francisco was declared excess to military needs, deactivated, and transferred to the National Park Service.

	Subseries H: GGNRA Information

This subseries contains information about the Golden Gate National Recreation Area from the Army’s perspective including the establishment of the GGNRA in 1972.

	Subseries I: Plans and Maps

This subseries contains general maps and plans that are not associated with a specific project. Topics include maps of trees, utilities, and GGNRA building occupancy.

	Subseries J: Photographs

This subseries contains photographs that are not associated with a specific project. Topics include the San Francisco National Cemetery, an Army obstacle course, the Presidio Golf Course, earthquake damage, and various buildings.

Container List

The container list is organized by box and folder number. The project numbers are also listed. 

When a record has a contract number, a work order number, and a post request number, then the contract number takes precedent and the record is contained in the Contract series. When a record has a work order number and a post request number, then the work order number takes precedent and the record is contained in the Work Order series.

Note: The folder description does not describe every single document in the folder. Specific documents, formal reports, and document types (i.e., Invitation for Bid or Design Analysis) are listed but there is often more than just these specific documents in the folder.

Note: Many project records that began as a single folder were divided into multiple folders for ease of use and improved preservation. Please take note of this when browsing the collection.

Please see Appendix 2 for the Box Container List by Project Number and Series.

Please see Appendix 3 for the Oversize Container List by Project Number and Series

GOGA 37252 U.S. Army Project Records – Container List

Box	Folder	Date	Folder Title	Contract Number	Work Order Number	Project Number	
001	001	1966-1969	100 UNIT FAMILY HOUSING, Water line and Housing improvements, PSF, IFB & modifications  [DA-04-167-ENG-3726] [Oversize separated]	67-C-0036  67-B-0027	C-1002		
001	002	1966	100 UNITS FAMILY HOUSING - WATER LINE & Family Housing Improvements, Shop drawings & submittal data	67-C-0036  67-B-0027	C-1018		
001	003	1964-1967	SHOP AND SUPPLY DRAWINGS, Battery SF-90, Interconnection building, IFB	67-C-0037  67-B-0025	C-7000		
001	004	1960-1967	STORM DRAIN SYSTEM Alteration & Extension, FY-65 & FY-67  [DA-04-167-ENG-3725] [Photos] [Oversize separated]	67-C-0048  67-B-0036	C-1005		
001	005	1967	Study of Stairwell damage at Presidio Park Apartments PSF [Photos]	67-C-0107			
001	006-007	1924-1972	CONVERT PSF BLDG 69 AS ADMINISTRATION OFFICE/STRUCTURAL INVESTIGATION - Swimming pool facilities at PSF Service Club; Addition to Reading Room & Lobby at YMCA Building (INCL 1924 RECORDS) [Microfiche] [OS separated] [2 FLDRS]	68-C-0029		PR-220-67	
001	008	1968-1971	ENGINEERING STUDY OF BLDG 69 FOR DEMOLITION AND ALTERATION (SERVICE CLUB ACTIVITY TRANSFERRED TO BLDG 135) [Oversize separated]	68-C-0029		PR-220-67	
001	009	1972	PROPOSED MODIFICATIONS FOR EDUCATION CENTER, PSF BLDG 69,  YMCA  (DRAWING ONLY) [Oversize separated]	68-C-0029			
001	010-013	1955-1980	NON-COMMISSIONED OFFICERS' Open Mess & ENLISTED MEN'S CLUB, VOLS 1 2 3 4, Eng. Invest. Bldg 69 Enlisted Men's Service Club, Functional Layout; Crissy Field Area, Treasure Island Bldg 140 [Microfiche] [OS separated] [4 fldrs]	68-C-0029	C-1078	023000	
001	014-016	1964-1966	AUTOMATIC DATA PROCESSING [ADP] AND COMMUNICATIONS CENTER, Design Documents, FY-66, PSF BLDG 34,  Specification 3175  [DA-04-167-ENG-3490,  ENG-04-167-66-14] [3 folders]	68-C-0038	C-1003		
001	017	1965-1968	Automatic Data Processing [ADP] & Communication Center, PSF Bldg 34, Specification 3175, IFB No. ENG-04-167-66-14	68-C-0038	C-1003		
002	001	1963-1966	Automatic Data Processing [ADP] & COMMUNICATIONS CENTER PLANS FOR FUTURE DEVELOPMENT, PSF 6TH US ARMY, PSF BLDG 34 [Oversize separated]	68-C-0038	C-1003		
002	002	1968	PAVING AND LANDSCAPING AND DEMOLITION OF BLDGS, LGH [Letterman General Hospital], BID MODIFICATIONS,  Specification 3521	68-C-0071  68-B-0040	C-2002		
002	003	1968-1969	NEW LETTERMAN GENERAL HOSPITAL [LGH] FIRE ALARM, Paving & Landscaping, Storm Sewer Installation - Contract modifications   [DA-04-167-ENG-3920]	68-C-0071  68-B-0040	C-2002		
002	004	1968-1969	NEW LETTERMAN GENERAL HOSPITAL [LGH] PAVING & Landscaping	68-C-0071	C-2003		
002	005	1970	Paving & Landscaping, LGH [Letterman General Hospital]	68-C-0071	C-2002		
002	006	1968	FEASIBILITY STUDY for Improvements to Adequate Public Housing, FAMILY HOUSING IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM  FY-70 PSF [Photos]	68-C-0081			
002	007	1966-1967	150 UNITS of FAMILY HOUSING PSF - ANALYSIS OF DESIGN, PART 1, BASIS FOR DESIGN  [DA-04-167-ENG-3727] [STORM DRAIN Family Housing Design]	68-C-0090	C-1007		
002	008-009	1965	150 UNITS FAMILY HOUSING   FY-66 - Basis for Design, Specification 3336 [2 folders]	68-C-0090	C-1007		
002	010-011	1966-1969	150 UNITS FAMILY HOUSING   FY-66 - Analysis of Design, Contract, Contract modifications [2 folders]	68-C-0090	C-1007		
003	001	1965-1971	150 UNITS FAMILY HOUSING   FY-66 - Feasibility Studies, IFB, Contract modifications [Oversize separated]	68-C-0090  68-B-0056	C-1007		
003	002-004	1968-1971	BASIC INFORMATION MAP  PSF BBC [FOBK FOBR FOCR] FUTURE DEVELOPMENT PLAN VOLUMES 1 AND 2, Contract modifications [Microfiche] [Oversize separated] [3 Folders]	68-C-0100			
003	005	1968-1970	ROAD SYSTEM STUDY, WILSEY AND HAM, VOLUME 1	68-C-0107			
003	006	1975	STUDY OF POST ROAD SYSTEM, WILSEY AND HAM - LAMC Fog Horn with Letterman parking problem article	68-C-0107			
003	007	1969	STUDY for DISPOSAL OF EXCAVATED MATERIAL  PSF	68-C-0107			
003	008	1968-1969	Road System Study & EXCAVATED MATERIALS DISPOSAL STUDY  PSF, Volume 2 [Oversize separated]	68-C-0107			
003	009	1968-1969	STUDY OF REPAIRS TO DAMAGED STAIRWELLS  1500 AREA Housing - PRESIDIO PARK Apartments PSF [Oversize separated]	68-C-0116		PR-7001-67	
003	010	1968	Boiler Plant Modernization, PSF Bldg 1040 - ANALYSIS OF DESIGN & Estimate	68-C-0119			
003	011	1968	Boiler Plant Modernization LGH, Bldg 1040, S AND Q CONSTRUCTION COMPANY CONTRACT [Oversize separated]	68-C-0119			
003	012-016	1965-1983	Modernization of Boiler Plant, Bldg 1040 PSF, Wiring [Oversize separated] [5 folders]	68-C-0119			
004	001	1968	550 GALLON DIESEL OIL STORAGE TANK, LGH Boiler Plant Modernization, PSF Bldg 1040 [Oversize separated]	68-C-0119			
004	002	1968	Boiler Plant Modernization, PSF Bldg 1040 - ARRANGEMENT OF STEAM atomizing oil burner [Oversize separated]	68-C-0119			
004	003	1968	POWER PLANT REPAIRS PSF Bldg 1040 LGH, Replacement of Roof	68-C-0119			
004	004	1968	POWER PLANT REPAIRS  - Replacement of Roof, PSF Bldg 1040	68-C-0119			
004	005	1968	Boiler Pant Modernization, PSF Bldg 1040, ARRANGEMENT FYR-Compak Model '210' LGH (Plan) [Oversize separated]	68-C-0119			
004	006	1968	BOILER PLANT MODERNIZATION, LGH Bldg 1040 - Plans [Oversize separated]	68-C-0119			
004	007-008	1964-1968	Modernization of Boiler Plant, Bldg 1040 - Transmittals, Plans, Lists [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	68-C-0119			
004	009	1968	BOILER PLANT MODERNIZATION, PSF Bldg 1040 - transmittal for valves	68-C-0119			
004	010	1969	Boiler Pant Modernization, PSF Bldg 1040, WORTHINGTON ROTARY PUMPS, Product catalog	68-C-0119			
004	010A	1968	Boiler Plant Modernization, PSF Bldg 1040: Submittals - Aladdin Centrifugal Fans & Filters	68-C-0119			
004	011-012	1968	Modernization of Boiler Plant, PSF Bldg 1040, LGH, Product catalogs: Generators, Fuel oil pump & heater sets, Gas & oil burning equipment [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	68-C-0119			
004	013	1969	BOILER PLANT MODERNIZATION, LGH BLDG 1040 - Contract modifications	68-C-0119	C-2009		
004	014	1967-1968	INSTALL SWITCHGEAR CUBICLE for engine generators, HiPar Installations, NIKE SITE 88 [SF-88] [Oversize separated]	68-C-0146		PR-7069-67	
004	015	1968	REPAIR 2 [TWO] VACUUM PUMPS,  BLDG 1040 LGH Boiler Plant - IFB, Specifications	68-C-0208  68-B-0080		PR-6040-68	
004	016	1968	Repair horizontal single air & steam heating vacuum pumps, Bldg 1040 LGH, IFB	68-C-0208  68-B-0080			
004	017	1968	REPAIR STEAM HEATING VACUUM PUMPS,  BLDG 1040 LGH	68-C-0208		PR-6040-68	
004	018		Cross reference sheet for 87-C-0023	68-C-0241			
004	019	1967-1968	EMERGENCY ELECTRICAL POWER  CRISSY FIELD, 6TH ARMY FLIGHT DETACHMENT, PSF BLDG 639 640, 600 Area [Oversize separated]	68-C-0385  68-B-0151		PR-7006-67	
004	020	1968	Install 2 pump pressure sensing Bubbltrol Control system, PSF Pump Station / Lift Station remodel, Bldg 205	68-C-0409			
004	021	1968	FIRE ALARM AND EVACUATION SYSTEM PSF & FOBK, Bldgs T-10 T-86, Operation & Maintenance Manual [Oversize separated]	68-C-0411			
004	022	1968	Post Telephone Exchange, PSF Bldg 67, wiring diagrams [Oversize separated]	68-C-0430			
004	023	1968-1969	INSTALL CABINETS, DUCTS, RANGE HOODS, AND FANS, 500 AREA FAMILY HOUSING [HOUSING HISTORY AND DESCRIPTION] [Oversize separated]	69-B-0099		PR-2100-69	
004	024	1969	Install 1,000 gallon Underground Diesel Oil Fuel Tank & Piers, Bldg 979 PSF [Oversize separated]	69-B-0136		PR-2884-69	
004	025	1968-1969	LETTERMAN GENERAL HOSPITAL, INSTALLATION OF LOCKERS, Shelving, & Wardrobes [Oversize separated]	69-C-0036  69-B-0020  69-B-0030	C-2005		
004	026	1968-1969	GAS DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM, 102 UNITS OF FAMILY HOUSING PSF, SITE 1 - Wherry Housing Area / 1500 Area [Oversize separated]	69-C-0044			
004	027-030	1968-1969	102 UNIT FAMILY HOUSING  PSF,  LANDSCAPING AND DRAINAGE, Contract Analysis & Design [4 folders]	69-C-0087  69-B-0045	C-1016		
004	031	1968-1970	102-Unit Family Housing: Contract modifications, Design documents, Land Use Report, Report of concept study, Feasibility Study [Oversize separated]	69-C-0087			
005	001-002	1968-1969c	102 UNIT FAMILY HOUSING  PSF  LANDSCAPING AND DRAINAGE, Specification 3571 [2 folders]	69-C-0087	C-1016		
005	003	1969	ADDITIONS TO POST LIBRARY, PSF BLDG 386 - Basis for Design	69-C-0089	C-1037	PR-1275-69	
005	004	1969, ca.	ADDITIONS TO POST LIBRARY, PSF Bldgs 385 386, TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS	69-C-0089	C-1037	PR-1275-69	
005	005	1953-1970	MAIN LIBRARY ADDITION, DRAWINGS - 6TH US ARMY COMMAND Reference CENTER, PSF BLDG 385 [Oversize separated]	69-C-0089			
005	006	1969	INSTALL UNDERGROUND IRRIGATION SPRINKLER SYSTEM, PSF BLDGS 385 AND 386, PSF LIBRARY AND POST EXCHANGE	69-C-0089		PR-6113-68	
005	007-008	1967-1970	1000-MAN ARMY RESERVE TRAINING CENTER Bldg 1750 [Old Bldg 361], VOLS 1, 2; Photos of inadequate sites PSF T-238 910 T-979 982 983 988 1242 & FOBK Bldgs 661 677 692 709 712 713 725 741 758 [Photos] [OS separated] [2 folders]	69-C-0103	C-8105 171.40		
005	009	1969	DESIGN ANALYSIS FOR 1000-man U.S. ARMY RESERVE CENTER [USARC] WITH 5-BAY MAINTENANCE SHOP  PSF	69-C-0103  69-B-0077			
005	010	1969	1000-MAN U.S. Army RESERVE CENTER [USARC] with 5-Bay Maintenance Shop, Mechanical Systems O&M [Operating & Maintenance] Instructions, PSF Bldg 1750 [Old Bldg 361]	69-C-0103			
005	011	1970	REHABILITATE ENLISTED MEN'S BARRACKS, INVITATION FOR BIDS [IFB]	69-C-0113  69-B-0082	C-1048		
005	012-013	1968-1972	REHABILITATE ENLISTED MEN'S BARRACKS, BLDGS 100 101 102 103 104 105 1201 1202 1203 1204 1205 1206 1207 1208 1216 1217 1218 - Basis for Design, Estimate, As-Built Drawings, Contract modifications, Specifications [2 folders]	69-C-0113	C-1048		
005	014	1968-1969	REHABILITATE ENLISTED MEN'S BARRACKS, DESIGN DOCUMENTS	69-C-0113  69-B-0082	C-1048	PR-2158-75	
005	015	1969	ENLISTED MEN'S BARRACKS, FIRE ALARMS EQUIPMENT, PSF Bldgs 101 102 103 104 105 [Oversize separated]	69-C-0113			
006	001-003	1966-1975	REHABILITATION OF ENLISTED MEN'S BARRACKS TO PERMANENT, VOLUMES 1 AND 2, BLDGS 100 101 102 103 104 105 1202 1203 1204 1205 1206 1207 1208 1216 1217 1218 [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	69-C-0113			
006	004	1968-1970	Modifications to Letterman General Hospital [LGH], Mechanical & Electrical [Oversize separated]	69-C-0133  70-B-0063	C-1021		
006	005-006	1965-1970	NEW 550-Bed LETTERMAN GENERAL HOSPITAL, 2ND PHASE,  DA-04-167-ENG-3920 - IFB, Contract modifications [2 folders]	69-C-0133  69-B-0093	C-2001		
006	007-010	1964-1969	LETTERMAN GENERAL HOSPITAL  550-BED HOSPITAL, 2 VOLUMES, BLDG 1100, IFB serial number: ENG-04-167-66-1 - Specification 3170, Engineering Report, Contract modifications [DA-04-167-ENG-3920] [Photos] [4 folders]	69-C-0133	C-2000		
006	011	1965	550-Bed LETTERMAN GENERAL HOSPITAL [LGH], ELECTRICAL CALCULATIONS,  DA-04-167-ENG-3920	69-C-0133	C-2001		
007	001-004	1964-1965	LETTERMAN GENERAL HOSPITAL STRUCTURAL CALCULATIONS, LAMC BLDG 1100, DA-04-167-ENG-3920 [4 folders]	69-C-0133	C-2000		
007	005	1965	550-Bed Hospital Letterman General Hospital [LGH] As-Builts Contract PSF, Specification 3170 [DA-04-167-ENG-3920]	69-C-0133			
007	006	1965-1970	DEMOLITION OF BUILDINGS & Relocation of Lincoln Boulevard, Modifications to Letterman General Hospital [DA-04-167-ENG-3828]	69-C-0133	C-2000		
007	007	1966	550-Bed Hospital, Letterman General Hospital [LGH], DRAINS AND SANITARY SEWER MATERIAL, SPECIFICATIONS & transmittal [DA-04-167-ENG-3920-8]	69-C-0133			
007	008	1966	550-Bed Hospital, Letterman General Hospital [LGH], TIE BEAMS, DWLS & COLS TO FIRST FLOOR transmittal, MATERIALS REPORT SUBMITTED BY PLANT ASBESTOS COMPANY [DA-04-167-ENG-3920-9] [Oversize separated]	69-C-0133			
007	009	1966	550-Bed Hospital, Letterman General Hospital [LGH], DIESEL FUEL OIL STORAGE TANK transmittal  [DA-04-167-ENG-3920-16]	69-C-0133			
007	010	1966	550-Bed Hospital, Letterman General Hospital [LGH], NON-PERFORATED UNDERDRAIN PIPE, STORMDRAIN PIPE transmittal  [DA-04-167-ENG-3920-30]	69-C-0133			
007	011	1966	550-Bed Hospital, Letterman General Hospital [LGH], FLAGPOLE transmittal - [DA-04-167-ENG-3920-148]  [Oversize separated]	69-C-0133			
007	012-013	1969	ALTERATIONS TO MESS FACILITY, PSF FOSC BLDG 1213 POST STOCKADE [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	69-C-0213		PR-2039-69	
007	014	1969-1970	CONNECT WATER PRESSURE SYSTEM TO OPERATE ON TACTICAL POWER NIKE SITE 87 & 88 IFC [Integrated Fire Control] [SF-87 SF-88]	69-C-0332		PR-7060-67  PR-7061-67	
007	015	1969-1972	REPLACE Motor STARTER AND INSTALL LEVEL TRANSMITTER AND RECEIVER BETWEEN RESERVOIR WATER TREATMENT PLANT AND FIRE STATION, BLDGS 311 313 351 352 397 [Oversize separated]	69-C-0343  69-B-0157		PR-312-67	
007	016	1969	Sewage meter work, FOBK Bldg 733	69-P-9200			
007	017	1970-1973	MAINTENANCE DREDGING OF HORSESHOE COVE AND INSPECTION OF BREAKWATER FOBK - Specifications, IFB [Oversize separated]	70-B-0060		PR-3239-72	
007	018	1969-1970	DREDGING HORSESHOE BAY / Horseshoe Cove  FOBK	70-B-0060		PR-3107-69	
007	019-021	1968-1970	REPAIRS AND ALTERATIONS OF RUGER STREET, PSF 500 Area, SIMMONS LOOP, AND LOMBARD STREET & Ruger Street INTERSECTION  [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	70-B-0135		PR-7052-68	
007	022	1968-1970	Modification of AUTOMATIC DATA PROCESSING [ADP] AND COMMUNICATIONS CENTER PSF BLDG 34, Air conditioning alteration  [DA-04-167-ENG-4229]	70-C-0011  70-B-0001	C-1003		
007	023	1966-1969	STORM DRAIN ADDITIONS, 150 Units FAMILY HOUSING - FINAL TRANSFER AND ACCEPTANCE, Specification 3706	70-C-0015  70-B-0005	C-1012		
007	024	1969-1970	Sound Attenuation Test Program, LGH	70-C-0018			
007	025	1969-1972	SPINK CORPORATION FLOOR PLANS & FUNCTIONAL LAYOUT: Consolidated Maint. Facilities; 6th US Army Command HQ & Medical Lab; Bank, Credit Union, Post Office; Commissary; Seawall; LGH; Motor Pool; NCO Open Mess [OS separated]	70-C-0020			
008	001	1970	ADP [Automatic Data Processing] & Communications Center, PSF Bldg 34, NOISE AND VIBRATION STUDY [Photos]	70-C-0023			
008	002	1970	AUTOMATIC DATA PROCESSING [ADP] AND COMMUNICATION  CENTER, PSF BLDG 34, NOISE AND VIBRATION SUPPRESSION, ENGINEERING STUDY [Photos]	70-C-0023	C-1003	PR-2887-70	
008	003		Cross reference sheet for 71-C-0140	70-C-0024			
008	004-005	1955-1970	Additions to Post Library, PSF BLDG 386 - Contract & modifications, Basis for Design, Technical Specifications [2 folders]	70-C-0031  70-B-0025	C-1037		
008	006	1970	POST LIBRARY MAINTENANCE INSTRUCTIONS, Gutter/Downspout Drawings [Oversize separated]	70-C-0031			
008	007	1970	Spink Corporation Functional Layout & floor plans: Medical Logistical Warehouse & Flammable Storage [Oversize separated]	70-C-0062			
008	007A	1969-1970	Repair boilers, Replace tubes, PSF Bldg 1040 LGH Boiler Plant, Ocean Shore Iron Works	70-C-0070  70-B-0032		PR-1005-70	
008	008-009	1965-1972	STORM DRAIN SYSTEM, Modification & Extension (Increment 3) PSF - Design documents, IFB, Contract & Modifications, Specification 3685 [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	70-C-0071  70-B-0044	C-1012		
008	010-015	1958-1972	STORM DRAINAGE SYSTEM SURVEY [Storm Water Survey], MODIFICATION & ADDITION FY-66 (INCL HISTORICAL INFO ON PSF IN 1960s)  DA-04 203 ENG-5394 [Storm Drainage outfall additions, Crissy Army Airfield] [OS separated] [6 FOLDERS]	70-C-0071  69-B-0080		PR-5013-67	
008	016-017	1970-1971	WMIR [WESTERN MEDICAL INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH] PHASE 2, Volume 2, Contract book [2 folders]	70-C-0073	C-2010		
009	001	1952-1972	Post Chapel Addition, CHAPEL OF OUR LADY, PSF BLDG 45 - IFB, Specifications [ENG-04-203-52-42]	70-C-0075  70-B-0046	C-1028		
009	002	1969-1970	Post Chapel Addition, CHAPEL of Our Lady, PSF BLDG 45, Contract & modifications [Oversize separated]	70-C-0075  70-B-0046	C-1013		
009	003	1970-1971	Perform a Boundary Survey of the East and South Boundaries of the PSF, Surveyor Theodore V. Tronoff	70-C-0077			
009	004	1970	HELIPADS AT VARIOUS LOCATIONS SAN FRANCISCO AND TRAVIS AFB, SPECIFICATION 3810, IFB	70-C-0084  70-B-0062			
009	005	1970	HELIPAD in SAN FRANCISCO & TRAVIS AIR FORCE BASE, SF-51C Sweeney Ridge & SF-51L Milagra Ridge [Oversize separated]	70-C-0084	C-7007		
009	006	1972-1975	TABULATION OF PARKING MAP, WILSEY AND HAM; Preparation of Parking Lot Maps Folio Site Plan & General Site Plan Revision PSF LGH	70-C-0093			
009	007-009	1970	POST GYMNASIUM, PSF Bldg 63, IFB & Specification 3745 [3 folders]	70-C-0099  70-B-0043	C-1055		
009	010	1970	Post Gymnasium, PSF Bldg 63, L.A. HARDWARE COMPANY  PSF	70-C-0099			
009	011	1970	POST GYMNASIUM, PSF Bldg 63, Door DIAGRAMS	70-C-0099			
009	012	1970-1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, MATERIALS FOR GYMNASIUM, Specifications & Vendors [Oversize separated]	70-C-0099			
009	013	1970	Post Gymnasium, PSF Bldg 63, QUICKSET UTILITY VAULTS  Manhole Covers [Oversize separated]	70-C-0099			
009	014	1970	POST GYMNASIUM, PSF Bldg 63, Faires Electric Company	70-C-0099			
009	015	1970	POST GYMNASIUM, PSF Bldg 63, Steel Fabrication DIAGRAMS [Oversize separated]	70-C-0099			
009	016	1970	POST GYMNASIUM, PSF Bldg 63, Sanymetal Products Company Plan [Oversize separated]	70-C-0099			
009	017	1970	Post Gymnasium, PSF Bldg 63, OIL FUSE CUTOUTS	70-C-0099			
009	018	1970	Post Gymnasium, PSF Bldg 63, STANDARD SPECIFICATIONS, Sierra Transformer Co., Liquid Immersed Transformers [Oversize separated]	70-C-0099			
009	019	1970	POST GYMNASIUM, PSF Bldg 63, ELECTRIC COMPANY Equipment & Bulletins	70-C-0099			
009	020	1970	POST GYMNASIUM, PSF Bldg 63, Certificate of PRESERVATIVE TREATMENT - Lumber	70-C-0099			
009	021	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, PLASTIC DUCTS, Underground	70-C-0099			
009	022	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, SAFETY NOSINGS, Stairs	70-C-0099			
009	023	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, CLAY PIPE & FITTINGS	70-C-0099			
009	024	1970	POST GYMNASIUM, PSF Bldg 63, Concrete Pipe & Manhole specifications	70-C-0099			
009	025	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, TOILET, Sink, Water fountain fixtures	70-C-0099			
009	026	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, ASBESTOS-CEMENT SHEETS	70-C-0099			
009	027	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, WATER PIPES	70-C-0099			
009	028	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, PLUMBING & HEATING, Safety valves & controls catalogs	70-C-0099			
009	029	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, UNDERDRAIN PIPE	70-C-0099			
009	030	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, Transmittal for approval, Tile color samples	70-C-0099			
009	031	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, LIGHTING FIXTURES	70-C-0099			
009	032	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, ASSEMBLY FOR GYMNASIUM	70-C-0099			
009	033	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, PIPE MOUNTED CIRCULATORS	70-C-0099			
009	034	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, CONCRETE SUPPLY DUCTS & Pipe Insulation	70-C-0099			
009	035	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, HARDWARE FOR GYMNASIUM - L.A. Hardware Company revised submittal	70-C-0099			
009	036	1970	POST GYMNASIUM, PSF Bldg 63, Steel joist DIAGRAMS [Oversize separated]	70-C-0099			
009	037	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, Reinforcing steel DIAGRAMS, Key plan [Oversize separated]	70-C-0099			
009	038	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, GYMNASIUM DIAGRAMS, Grade Beams & Slab [Oversize separated]	70-C-0099			
009	039	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, GYMNASIUM DIAGRAMS, Aluminum hardware [Oversize separated]	70-C-0099			
009	040	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, Toilet compartments	70-C-0099			
009	041	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, Glazed structural unit certification	70-C-0099  70-B-0043			
009	042	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, GYMNASIUM DIAGRAMS, Aluminum Spacers, Text Layout [Oversize separated]	70-C-0099			
009	043	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, HARDWOOD FLOOR SUBMITTALS	70-C-0099			
009	044	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, GYMNASIUM DIAGRAMS, Metal products [Oversize separated]	70-C-0099			
009	045	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, GYMNASIUM DIAGRAMS, Proposed Concrete Floor Slab Plan	70-C-0099			
009	046	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, Transmittal for approval, Horizontal Storage Tank	70-C-0099			
009	047	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, GYMNASIUM DIAGRAMS, Wall units, Mortar, Partial floor plan (Rooms 01, 04 through 33) [Oversize separated]	70-C-0099			
009	048	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, UNIT HEATER SECTION [Oversize separated]	70-C-0099			
009	049	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, BEARING LOADS FOR PILES	70-C-0099			
009	050	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, PIPE HANGERS & SUPPORTS	70-C-0099			
009	051	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, CAST IRON SERVICE BOXES	70-C-0099			
009	052	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, GYMNASIUM DIAGRAMS, Roof deck [Oversize separated]	70-C-0099			
009	053	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, CERTIFICATE OF TREATMENT, Creosote	70-C-0099			
009	054	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, ENGINEERING SPECIFICATIONS, Amplifiers	70-C-0099			
009	055	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, Sheet Metal Submittals	70-C-0099			
009	056	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, DESIGN MANUFACTURE INSTALLATION SERVICE	70-C-0099			
009	057	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, Specifications for Super Gym Finish	70-C-0099			
010	001	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, HARDWOOD FLOORS	70-C-0099			
010	002	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, Certification for Laddur wall reinforcements	70-C-0099			
010	003	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, GYMNASIUM DIAGRAMS, Reinforcing Steel [Oversize separated]	70-C-0099			
010	004	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, BATH ACCESSORIES	70-C-0099			
010	005	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, TRANSMITTAL OF SHOP DRAWINGS, APPROVED	70-C-0099			
010	006	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, GYMNASIUM DIAGRAMS, Suspended Ceiling	70-C-0099  70-B-0043			
010	007	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, TELESCOPIC GYMNASIUM SEATS [Oversize separated]	70-C-0099			
010	008	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, GYMNASIUM DIAGRAMS, Lockers [Oversize separated]	70-C-0099			
010	009	1970	POST GYMNASIUM, PSF Bldg 63, Steel DIAGRAMS [Oversize separated]	70-C-0099			
010	010	1970-1971	POST GYMNASIUM, PSF Bldg 63, Insulation Materials	70-C-0099			
010	011	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, Steel Joint Institute Certification	70-C-0099			
010	012	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, GYMNASIUM DIAGRAMS, Wire mesh window guard [Oversize separated]	70-C-0099			
010	013	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, AMPLIFIER AND ACCESSORIES, Post Gymnasium	70-C-0099			
010	014	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, NATIONAL FIBRE JOINT	70-C-0099			
010	015	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, LATHING PRODUCTS, Plaster & Stucco reinforcement	70-C-0099			
010	016	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, GYMNASIUM DIAGRAMS, Sauna	70-C-0099			
010	017	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, FOOT BOARDS [Oversize separated]	70-C-0099			
010	018	1970	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, BRACKET DESIGNS	70-C-0099			
010	019	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, ARMOR SHELL, Divider curtain [Oversize separated]	70-C-0099			
010	020	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, GYMNASIUM DIAGRAMS, Gypsum or Plaster Ceiling	70-C-0099			
010	021	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, SPRINGLOK FLASHING SYSTEM	70-C-0099			
010	022	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, MATERIALS FOR GYMNASIUM, Sauna	70-C-0099			
010	023	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, GYMNASIUM DIAGRAMS, Cabinets [Oversize separated]	70-C-0099			
010	024	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, GYMNASIUM DIAGRAMS, Hot & Cold Water [Oversize separated]	70-C-0099			
010	025	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, FLOORING PRODUCTS	70-C-0099			
010	026	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, ARCHITECTURAL WOOD DOORS, Catalogs	70-C-0099			
010	027	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, JOINT SEALERS	70-C-0099			
010	028	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, GYMNASIUM DIAGRAMS, Roof truss installation	70-C-0099			
010	029	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, PAINTING	70-C-0099			
010	030	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, METAL-ENCLOSED ASSEMBLIES	70-C-0099			
010	031	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, GYMNASIUM DIAGRAMS, Heating hot water [Oversize separated]	70-C-0099			
010	032	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, IRRIGATION EQUIPMENT Catalogs	70-C-0099			
010	033	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, SEALED-BEAM FLOODLIGHTS	70-C-0099			
010	034	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, RAIN PROOF SYSTEMS	70-C-0099			
010	035	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, BATTERY BLANKETS, Sound Control	70-C-0099			
010	036	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, PRODUCT DATA BULLETIN: Asphalt Emulsion roof coating	70-C-0099			
010	037	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, GYMNASIUM DIAGRAMS, Heating hot water, Divider curtain, Gym equipment [Oversize separated]	70-C-0099			
010	038	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, CEILING Details	70-C-0099			
010	039	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, FONTANA SLAG, Roofing Granules	70-C-0099			
010	040	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, GAS VENT PIPE & FITTINGS	70-C-0099			
010	041	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, AUTOMATIC VALVES & CONTROLLERS	70-C-0099			
010	042	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, GYMNASIUM DIAGRAMS, D-9 Motor Control	70-C-0099			
010	043	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, DRISCO PIPE 4000 PVC [POLYVINYL CHLORIDE]	70-C-0099			
010	044	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, INSTITUTIONAL EQUIPMENT, Pipe size adjustment	70-C-0099			
010	045	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, SQUARE OPENING SCREENS	70-C-0099			
010	046	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, PRE-SIZED GLASS CLOTH (Hot Pipe)	70-C-0099			
010	047	1971	Post Gymnasium, Bldg 63  PSF, TUBULAR BRASS TRAPS	70-C-0099			
010	048	1970	POST GYMNASIUM, PSF Bldg 63, O&M [Maintenance & Operating] Instructions	70-C-0099			
010	049	1970-1971	ENLISTED MEN'S BARRACKS WITHOUT MESS - 16 [SIXTEEN] BPO,  BLDG 1206 PSF, Roofing with measurements	70-C-0175  71-D-6378	AH-02500-2	PR-1998-70	
010	050	1970-1980	VACANT BUILDING,  BLDG 1214 M-9 PSF, Roofing with measurements	70-C-0175			
010	051	1970	SAN FRANCISCO FIELD OFFICE,  U.S. ARMY CRIMINAL INVESTIGATION DIVISION COMMAND [USA CIDC],  BLDG 1239 PSF, Roofing with measurements	70-C-0175			
010	052	1968-1976	REPLACE DETERIORATED STREET LIGHTING, 700 AREA  PSF FAMILY HOUSING, ALSO MODIFICATIONS TO FUNSTON AVENUE QUARTERS BLDGS 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 [Oversize separated]	70-C-0226  70-B-0083		PR-6079-68	
010	053-055	1969-1971	IMPROVEMENTS TO INTAKE STRUCTURE AT LOBOS CREEK [Photos] [Oversize separated]  [3 folders]	70-C-0260		PR-1341-69	
010	056	1970-1971	ENLISTED MEN'S BARRACKS WITHOUT MESS,  BLDG 1203 PSF, INACTIVE, Sidewalks, Curbs, & Gutters	70-C-0279			
010	057	1969-1970	REPLACE FIRE BRICK [Refractory lining] IN BOILERS, PSF LGH Power Plant, FOBK Bldg 723	70-C-0341		PR-3285-70	
010	058	1970	Sidewalks, curbs, & gutters, Enlisted Men's Barracks, PSF Bldg 1217	70-D-9368			
010	059	1971	Fluorescent lighting & government air compressor, Bldg 1242 PSF	71-B-0034		PR-1902-71	
010	060	1971	Removal of fluorescent lighting & installation of mercury vapor light fixtures, Bldg 640 Crissy Field, IFB	71-B-0044			
010	061	1970-1973	REHABILITATE ENLISTED MEN'S BARRACKS,  BLDG 1217  PSF	71-C-0010  71-B-0020	C-1060		
010	062	1969-1971	Modifications for  SOUND Attenuation TEST PROGRAM & Sound Transmission Reduction LGH	71-C-0034 70-B-0016 71-B-0043	C-2008		
010	063	1970-1971	FAMILY HOUSING Landscaping & Drainage for 102 UNITS	71-C-0066  71-B-0086	C-1016		
010	064	1970-1971	INSTALL GARBAGE DISPOSAL IN 12 FAMILY UNITS, CONSTRUCTION COSTS, CORRESPONDENCE, FOMA Bldgs 34 35 36 37 [Oversize separated]	71-C-0084  71-B-0029	M-53-71	PR-12075-71	
011	001-002	1970-1972	200-Seat THEATER Construction, LETTERMAN GENERAL HOSPITAL [LGH], BLDG 1105, Modifications, IFB, Plans [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	71-C-0108  71-B-0146	C-2012		
011	003-004	1970-1971	Construction of 200-Seat Theater, Bldg 1105, LETTERMAN GENERAL HOSPITAL [LGH], Contract & modifications, Analysis of Design [2 folders]	71-C-0108	C-2012		
011	005-006	1972	THEATER SPECIFICATIONS 4027, LETTERMAN General Hospital [LGH], BLDG 1105 [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	71-C-0108	C-2012		
011	007	1970-1971	REPLACE HYDROMATIC REGENERATOR VALVE, PSF BLDG 1047; AND STEAM SUPPLY STUDY LGH AREA	71-C-0122  71-B-0020		PR-1756-70	
011	008	1970-1971	REPLACE DETERIORATED SANITARY SEWER LINE FROM behind PSF BLDG 50 TO BLDG 42, Serving PSF Bldgs 39 T-40 T-41 50 [Oversize separated]	71-C-0123  71-B-0008		PR-1990-70  PR-1999-70	
011	009	1971	REPLACE SANITARY SEWER LINE from PSF BLDG 42 TO Bldg 50  PSF	71-C-0123			
011	010	1971	WMIR [WESTERN MEDICAL INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH], INVITATION FOR BIDS, Phase 1, VOLUME 2, Specification 4007 [Oversize separated]	71-C-0140  71-B-0185	C-2010		
011	011	1970	Western Medical Institute of Research [WMIR] PHASE 1, CONCEPT DESIGN DATA  PSF	71-C-0140	C-2010		
012	001-004	1967-1979	WESTERN MEDICAL INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH [WMIR], PHASE 1, VOLUMES 1 2 3 AND 4, Design Documents, MCA Project List [Proposed Animal Holding Building Specifications in Vol 2] [Photos & Microfiche] [Oversize separated] [4 folders]	71-C-0140			
012	005-009	1970-1975	WMIR [WESTERN MEDICAL INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH] PHASE 1,  FY-71   VOLUMES 1 2 AND 3, Contract modifications, Concept design data, Analysis of design [Oversize separated] [5 Folders]	71-C-0140  70-C-0024  71-B-0185	C-2010		
013	001-003	1964-1971	WESTERN MEDICAL INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH [WMIR] PHASE 1, Contract book, Parking Area overpass, Concept design data [Annotated], Feasibility study, Funtional requirements  [Photos] [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	71-C-0140			
013	004	1973-1976	WMIR [WESTERN MEDICAL INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH] OVERALL GENERAL INSPECTION REPORTS, Phase 1	71-C-0140			
013	005	1971	Western Medical Institute of Research [WMIR] PHASE 1, TRANSMITTAL #14, CONCRETE PLACEMENT PROPOSAL - Piers [modification due to water intrusion at LAIR site]	71-C-0140			
013	006	1972	Western Medical Institute of Research [WMIR] PHASE 1, TRANSMITTAL #164, EARTHQUAKE CALCULATIONS ENGINE GENERATOR	71-C-0140			
013	007	1972	Western Medical Institute of Research [WMIR] PHASE 1, TRANSMITTAL #211, EARTHQUAKE CALCULATIONS FOR SURFACE MOUNTED LIGHT FIXTURES	71-C-0140			
013	008	1972	Western Medical Institute of Research [WMIR] PHASE 1, TRANSMITTAL #233, EARTHQUAKE CALCULATIONS	71-C-0140			
013	009	1972	Western Medical Institute of Research [WMIR] PHASE 1, TRANSMITTAL #234, EARTHQUAKE CALCULATIONS, Air Supply & Air Conditioning	71-C-0140			
013	010	1971-1972	REHABILITATE BARRACKS at NIKE HERCULES SITES SF-88 AND T-10, San Francisco & Travis Defense Area [Oversize separated]	71-C-0143  71-B-0209	C-7807		
013	011	1971	EXCAVATE DITCH FOR PLACEMENT OF TELEVISION CABLE, PRESIDIO BOULEVARD AND SIMMONDS LOOP AREA (NEW BLDG 519 TO BE ERECTED)	71-C-0177		PR-2430-71	
013	012	1971	Repair basement leaks, Vacant PSF Bldg 1214	71-C-0197			
013	013	1972	Roofing with measurements & diagrams, INDOOR SWIMMING POOL NO. 2, PSF BLDGS 1151 1152 LGH	71-C-0198			
013	014	1971	Roofing with measurements, EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATION AND WAREHOUSE,  BLDGS 1161 1230 M-9 M-18 M-20 M-27 PSF	71-C-0198			
013	015	1969-1971	Roofing, Fence & guard rail, CUB SCOUTS, 504TH Military Police Battalion Comm. Center, Post Stockade, BLDG 1212 1213 PSF	71-C-0198		PR-2282-71	
013	016	1971	Roofing measurements & diagrams, 504TH SUPPLY Classroom / Cub Scouts, BLDG 1219 PSF	71-C-0198			
013	017	1968-1972	REPLACE UNDERGROUND WATER SERVICE LINES, FAMILY HOUSING 100 Area, 400 Area,  500 Area, 1200 AREA [Oversize separated]	71-C-0270  71-B-0072		PR-7047-67	
013	018-020	1971-1972	Repair Main Post Electric, INSTALL 15 KV BYPASS CABLE FROM NEAR PSF BLDG 271 TO PSF BLDG 107 BETWEEN MANHOLES 7 AND 8 [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	71-C-0323  71-B-0029  71-B-0036		PR-110-71	
013	021	1970	Sidewalks, curbs, & gutters, Bldg 1331 PSF, Recreation Center	71-D-4513			
013	022	1970	CONCRETE CABLE TRENCHES AND CONCRETE SLAB FOR SWITCH GEAR BLDG [sidewalks, curbs & gutters], SIMMONDS LOOP 500 AREA	71-D-5741		PR-2093-71	
013	023	1970	FABRICATE 12 [TWELVE] HAND HOLE BOILER PLATES,  BLDG 723, FOBK Boiler Plant	71-P-0626		PR-1008-71	
013	024	1970-1971	Job Order Request: Disconnect & Remove Generator, Bldg 1040 LGH Boiler Plant	71-P-0630		PR-2128-71	
013	025-027	1972	REPAIRS AND ALTERATIONS TO PSF BLDGS 258 259 273 276 277,  HEADQUARTERS U.S. ARMY SIXTH RECRUITING DISTRICT, PSF VETERINARY ACTIVITY MAINTENANCE (AREA USE, DEMOLITION PLANS, GGNRA) [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	72-B-0140		PR-184-72	
013	028	1969-1971	REPLACE DETERIORATED WASTE PIPING FROM KITCHEN SINKS AND WASHING MACHINES TO SEWERS,   1500 AREA PRESIDIO PARK Apartments, Family Housing PSF [Oversize separated]	72-C-0011  71-B-0097		PR-1616-69	
013	029-030	1971-1972	WMIR [Western Medical Institute of Research] Phase 3, Concept Design Data [2 folders]	72-C-0013	C-2010		
014	001	1973	UNINTERRUPTIBLE POWER SUPPLY, LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER [LAMC]	72-C-0061	C-2016		
014	002-003	1972	Electrical Maintenance Manual - LGH  [2 folders]	72-C-0061			
014	004	1972	ELECTRICAL AND MECHANICAL MAINTENANCE MANUAL, LGH [Oversize separated]	72-C-0061			
014	005	1973	ELECTRICAL AND MECHANICAL MAINTENANCE MANUAL, LGH [Oversize separated]	72-C-0061			
014-015	006-009	1973	Technical Inspection - Electrical Distribution System PSF [4 folders & original binder]	72-C-0061			
016	001	1971-1972	CONSTRUCT MULTIPLE CRAFTS [Multi-crafts] SHOP,  FACILITIES ENGINEERING PROJECT ESTIMATE FILE, BLDGS 122 662, 600 AREA	72-C-0068		PR-191-71	
016	002	1977-1978	PARKING LOT EXPANSION, LETTERMAN ARMY INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH [LAIR] BLDG 1110, Specification 5078	72-C-0078	C-2032		
016	003-004	1977-1978	MODIFICATION TO LAIR [LETTERMAN ARMY INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH] BLDG 1110, Specification 5136, LAIR Ground Fault Protection Study, Hazardous Chemical Storage Building [2 folders]	72-C-0078	C-2033 [See C-2011]		
016	005	1970-1972	INSTALL GARBAGE DISPOSAL IN 10 NCO [NON-COMMISSIONED OFFICER] FAMILY QUARTERS, ELECTRICAL SURVEY, PLANS, FOMA Bldgs 204 234 235 238 239 [Oversize separated]	72-C-0081  72-B-0049	M-34-72	PR-5800-72	
016	006	1971-1972	INSTALL GARBAGE DISPOSAL IN 10 NCO [NON-COMMISSIONED OFFICER] FAMILY QUARTERS, PLAN, SPECIFICATIONS, CORRESPONDENCE, FOMA Bldgs 204 234 235 238 239	72-C-0081  72-B-0049	M-34-72		
016	007	1972	Install generator at northeast corner of Bldg 1100 LGH in grass east of sidewalk	72-C-0081  72-R-0045			
016	008	1971-1972	REPLACE KITCHEN FLOOR COVERING, FAMILY HOUSING, BID SCHEDULE, SPECIFICATIONS, PLANS, FOMA Bldgs 7 33 34 35 36 37 38 39 50 (16 units) [Oversize separated]	72-C-0092	M-9-71		
016	009	1972	REHABILITATION OF EXISTING STEAM LINES - CONCEPT DATA- LETTERMAN GENERAL HOSPITAL [LGH] - POWER PLANT BLDG 1040	72-C-0097			
016	010	1972-1974	REHABILITATION OF STEAM LINES LGH/  INSTALL STEAM BOILERS BLDGS 1000 1001 1002 1003 1004 LGH ANNEX, Replace sanitary sewers [Oversize separated]	72-C-0097		PR-105-72  PR-2610-74	
016	011	1971-1976	REPLACE STEAM CONDENSATE LINES,  LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER [LAMC] 1000 AREA [Oversize separated]	72-C-0097		PR-105-72	
016	012	1972-1979	REPLACE DETERIORATED buried CONDENSATE LINES, From BLDG 1006 TO 1040, LGH Bldg 1004, From Bldg  1040 TO 1062, From Bldg 1062 to 1055, From Bldg 1055 to 1151	72-C-0097		PR-105-72	
016	013	1971-1972	REPAIR AND REPLACE 6-inch WATER MAIN,  FAMILY HOUSING,  1600 AREA PSF	72-C-0115  72-R-0033		PR-187-71	
016	014	1971-1972	WMIR [WESTERN MEDICAL INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH] PHASE 2, ANALYSIS OF DESIGN, Electrical Calculations	72-C-0118	C-2010		
017	001-008	1970-1978	WMIR [WESTERN MEDICAL INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH]  PHASE 2, VOLUMES 1 2 3 AND 4, Mechanical Calculations, Structural Calculations, IFB, Contract & modifications, Final Concept Data [Oversize separated] [8 Folders]	72-C-0118  72-B-0078  70-C-0073	C-2010		
017	009	1969-1972	WMIR [WESTERN MEDICAL INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH] PHASE 2, VOLUME 1 [Photos] [Oversize separated]	72-C-0118			
017	010	1971-1978	Western Medical Institute of Research [WMIR], Phase 2, Volume 2	72-C-0118			
018	001-003	1969-1981	WMIR [WESTERN MEDICAL INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH] Phase 2, TRIANGULAR PARKING AREA & Pedestrian overpass, VOLUMES 1 2 AND 3 [NHPA COMPLIANCE]  [Photos & Microfiche] [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	72-C-0118			
018	004	1973	Western Medical Institute of Research [WMIR], Phase 2, Transmittal 218 - SOIL TREATMENT - Chlordane LAIR Bldg 1110  [chemical treatment]	72-C-0118			
018	005	1972-1974	IMPROVEMENTS TO PRIMARY ELECTRICAL DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM,  PSF BLDG 70, SPECIFICATION 4271, Basis for Design, Contract modifications	72-C-0119	C-1008  31-23R74 / 31/23R72		
018	006-011	1972-1973	IMPROVEMENT TO PRIMARY ELECTRICAL DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM PSF, TRANSMITTALS 1-6 [Oversize separated] [6 folders]	72-C-0119			
018	012	1972-1973	REPLACE 3  Automotive HYDRAULIC LIFTS, BLDG 628 PSF, TRANSPORTATION MOTOR POOL [SITE SOIL AND WATER TABLE INFO]	72-C-0140		PR-3033-69	
018	013	1971-1972	REPLACE WROUGHT-IRON FENCE ON LINCOLN BOULEVARD AT SAN FRANCISCO NATIONAL CEMETERY [Photos]	72-C-0146  72-R-0035		PR-118-72	
018	014-016	1971-1975	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Environmental Assessment, Analysis of Design, Concept data, IFB, Transmittal of approved shop drawings [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	72-C-0153  72-B-0127	C-1019		
018	017-018	1972, ca.	ADDITION TO OFFICERS' OPEN MESS, PSF BLDG 50, Specification 4186 [2 folders]	72-C-0153	C-1019		
019	001	1972, ca.	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50  PSF, Analysis of Design	72-C-0153			
019	002-003	1972-1974	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Contract & modifications [2 folders]	72-C-0153  72-B-0127			
019	004	1970-1974	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Contract modifications, Environmental Impact Statement	72-C-0153		PR-105-71	
019	004A	1972-1973	OFFICERS' MESS DUMBWAITER Plans & DRAWINGS,  BLDG 50 PSF [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
019	005	1970-1974	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Correspondence [Microfiche] [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153		PR-105-71	
019	006	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Test & Balance Analysis Report	72-C-0153			
019	007	1974	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Test & Balance Analysis Report	72-C-0153			
019	008	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Pool equipment [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
019	009	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Operating & Maintenance Instruction Manual [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
019	010	1972, ca.	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, PSF Bldg 50, OPERATION MANUALS BOOKLET	72-C-0153			
019	011	1972, ca.	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, PSF Bldg 50, Fountain Operation & Maintenance Manual	72-C-0153			
019	012	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 1, Piers Plans [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
019	013	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 2, Feeders & Conductors	72-C-0153			
019	014	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 3, Steel Column Anchor bolts [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
019	015	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 4, Reinforcing Steel for Grade Beams [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
019	016	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 5, Toilet accessories [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
019	017	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 6, Auditorium Track	72-C-0153			
019	018	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 8, Pipe & Fittings	72-C-0153			
019	019	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 9, Automatic Sprinkler & Fire Protection	72-C-0153			
019	020	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 10, Loudspeaker System	72-C-0153			
019	021	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 11, Electrical Fixtures	72-C-0153			
019	022	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 12, Manhole & Cable	72-C-0153			
019	023	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 13, Tendon layout & details [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
019	024	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 14, Waterproofing, Joint filler	72-C-0153			
019	025	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 15, Fire Alarm stations	72-C-0153			
019	026	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 16: Structural connectors	72-C-0153			
019	027	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 17: Sealant & waterproofing	72-C-0153			
019	028	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 18: Sprinkler layout plan [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
019	029	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 19: Door plans [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
019	030	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 20: Kitchen roof framing [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
019	031	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 21: Mezzanine & 2nd floor plans [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
019	032	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 22: Metal lath & dry wall accessories	72-C-0153			
019	033	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 23: Dumbwaiter shop drawing [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
019	034	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 24: Concrete, aggregate, joints	72-C-0153			
019	035	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 25: Concrete Mix design, Plumbing	72-C-0153			
019	036	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 26: Insulation	72-C-0153			
019	037	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 27: Polyethylene film	72-C-0153			
019	038	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 29: Sewer pipes & manholes	72-C-0153			
019	039	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 31: Storm drain & underdrain	72-C-0153			
019	040	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 32: Precast manhole & cement pipe	72-C-0153			
019	041	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 33: Damp-Pack-Bedding mortar	72-C-0153			
019	042	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 35: Transformer plans	72-C-0153			
019	043	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 36: Electrical Distribution board plan & materials list [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
019	044	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 37: Waterproof chemical curing compound	72-C-0153			
019	045	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 38: Pipe & fittings	72-C-0153			
019	046	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 39: Soil pipe & fittings	72-C-0153			
019	047	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 40: Valves	72-C-0153			
019	048	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 41: Soil pipe & fittings	72-C-0153			
019	049	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 42: Expansive grout	72-C-0153			
019	050	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 43: Concrete Mix design	72-C-0153			
020	001	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 45: Electrical, plumbing, duct connections [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	002	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 46: Cold storage room plans [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	003	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 47: Reinforcing Steel for Walls & columns [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	004	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 48: Hardwood flooring	72-C-0153			
020	005	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 49: Wire samples	72-C-0153			
020	006	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 50: Transformer	72-C-0153			
020	007	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 51: Metal doors & frames plans	72-C-0153			
020	008	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 52: Roof framing [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	009	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 53: Pier lining, Man lift	72-C-0153			
020	010	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 54: Plastering materials	72-C-0153			
020	011	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 55, Boiler	72-C-0153			
020	012	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 56, Fans, Air Outlets, AH Units, Sound Curbs, Plans [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	013	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 57, Insulation	72-C-0153			
020	014	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 58, Tile	72-C-0153			
020	015	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 59, Sheet metal details [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	016	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 60, Automatic Sprinkler plans [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	017	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 61, Portland cement	72-C-0153			
020	018	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 62, Reinforcing Steel for slabs & girders [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	019	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 63, Clear plate glass	72-C-0153			
020	020	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 64, Concrete grout	72-C-0153			
020	021	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 64, Wiring & Controls [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	022	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 65, Toilet accessories	72-C-0153			
020	023	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 66, Hardware schedule	72-C-0153			
020	024	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 67, Tests for water-cement ratio	72-C-0153			
020	025	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 68, Power cable	72-C-0153			
020	026	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 69, Electrical switches	72-C-0153			
020	027	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 71, Post-tensioning system	72-C-0153			
020	028	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 72, Sill drains	72-C-0153			
020	029	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 73, Manhole frame & cover	72-C-0153			
020	030	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 74, Metal doors & frames shop drawings	72-C-0153			
020	031	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 75, Tile color [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	032	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 76 & 77, Mill work, wood cabinets; Reinforcing Steel	72-C-0153			
020	033	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 78, Kitchen equipment [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	034	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 79, Manhole frame & cover	72-C-0153			
020	035	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 80, Toilet partitions [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	036	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 81, Polyethylene sheeting	72-C-0153			
020	037	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 82, Steel reinforcing for tower beams & stairs [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	038	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 83, Steel Physical & Chemical tests [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	039	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 84, Glass Glazing Primer	72-C-0153			
020	040	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 85, Water cooler [fountain] color	72-C-0153			
020	041	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 86, Floor cleanout & trench drain	72-C-0153			
020	042	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 87, Graphite paste	72-C-0153			
020	043	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 88, Pipe hangers, Insulation protection shield	72-C-0153			
020	044	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 89, Exhaust fans	72-C-0153			
020	045	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 90, Structural steel framing [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	046	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 91, Secondary Cable system	72-C-0153			
020	047	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 92, Steel conduit	72-C-0153			
020	048	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 93, Electrical Fuses	72-C-0153			
020	049	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 94, Tile samples	72-C-0153			
020	050	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 95, Exhaust Fans	72-C-0153			
020	051	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 96, Hot water boiler	72-C-0153			
020	052	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 97, Plaster & Stucco	72-C-0153			
020	053	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 98, Baseboard heater	72-C-0153			
020	054	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 99, Operable wall shop drawings, color samples [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153  72-B-0127			
020	055	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 100, Refrigeration system [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	056	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 101, Elevator, Fire door [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	057	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 102, Tendon layout & details [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	058	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 103, Flashing detail of towers	72-C-0153			
020	059	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 104, Electric fixtures & lightoiler	72-C-0153			
020	060	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 106, Sheet metal expansion joints	72-C-0153			
020	061	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 107, Steel reinforcements for Floor girders [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	062	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 108, Wall reglets	72-C-0153			
020	063	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 109, Concrete joint forms	72-C-0153			
020	064	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 110, Boiler	72-C-0153			
020	065	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 111, Pipe insulation saddles	72-C-0153			
020	066	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 113, Mill lumber	72-C-0153			
020	067	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 114, PVC [Polyvinyl Chloride] conduit	72-C-0153			
020	068	1972	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 115, Roofing materials	72-C-0153			
020	069	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 116, Refrigeration systems [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	070	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 117, Reach-In Food warmer	72-C-0153			
020	071	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 118, Plaster weld	72-C-0153			
020	072	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 119 & 140, Paint quantities, test reports	72-C-0153			
020	073	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 120, Mission roof tile	72-C-0153			
020	074	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 121, Steel reinforcement for pool & retaining wall [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	075	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 123, Stair & Handrail Details [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	076	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 125, Automatic Sprinkler	72-C-0153			
020	077	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 126, Lightweight concrete	72-C-0153			
020	078	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 127, Asphalt	72-C-0153			
020	079	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 128, Refrigerator system	72-C-0153			
020	080	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 129, Sure grip bolt	72-C-0153			
020	081	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 130, Floor boxes	72-C-0153			
020	082	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 131, Folding partition track suspension	72-C-0153			
020	083	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 133, Access Hatch layout [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	084	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 134, Elevator color finish	72-C-0153			
020	085	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 135, Color samples	72-C-0153			
020	086	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 136, Upholstery fabric color, Bar padding, Formica	72-C-0153			
020	087	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 137, Sheet vinyl	72-C-0153			
020	088	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 139, Suspended ceiling fixture load testing	72-C-0153			
020	089	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 140, Paint	72-C-0153			
020	090	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 141, Girders, Plans [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	091	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 142, Refrigerator layout [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	092	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 143, Boiler room & piping layout [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	093	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 144, Pool equipment [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	094	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 145, Main switchboard [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	095	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 146, Kitchen shop drawings  [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	096	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 147, Trapese support & Ceiling flange	72-C-0153			
020	097	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 149, Dining room shop drawings, duct layout [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	098	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 150, Connectors & Coupling	72-C-0153			
020	099	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 151, Pipe clamps	72-C-0153			
020	100	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 152, Stair A & Handrails shop drawings [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	101	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 153, Fire dampers	72-C-0153			
020	102	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 154 & 155, Mission roof tile; Fire doors	72-C-0153			
020	103	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 157, Aluminum for partitions	72-C-0153			
020	104	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 158, Piping & Fittings	72-C-0153			
020	105	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 159, Test results on Stock, Tape, & Adhesive	72-C-0153			
020	106	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 160, Tapping sleeves & valves	72-C-0153			
020	107	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 161, Bar brackets & foot rail details [Oversize separated]	72-C-0153			
020	108	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 162, Paint test report	72-C-0153			
020	109	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 163, Enamel & Paint	72-C-0153			
020	110	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 165, Folding partitions	72-C-0153			
020	111	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 166, Safety switch fuses	72-C-0153			
020	112	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 167, Switchboard fuses	72-C-0153			
020	113	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 169, Metal outlet plates	72-C-0153			
020	114	1973	Addition to Officers' Open Mess, Bldg 50 PSF, Transmittal 170, Peerless oven	72-C-0153			
020	115	1972-1991	INSTALLATION  AIR-CONDITIONING UNIT, EOC [Emergency Operations Center] COMMUNICATIONS EQUIPMENT ROOM, PSF BLDG 38, OPERATIONS AND MAINTENANCE Instructions [Oversize separated]	72-C-0160  72-B-0059	AH-00276-1		
020	116-117	1988-1989	EMERGENCY OPERATIONS CENTER- AT&T TELECONFERENCE CENTER- PSF BLDG 38, OPERATION AND MAINTENANCE MANUALS & PROJECT CLOSE OUT [2 folders]	72-C-0160		PR-101-72	
021	001	1971-1972	REPLACEMENT OF ELECTRIC SERVICES PANELS AND WIRING,  1200 AREA PSF FAMILY HOUSING [Oversize separated]	72-C-0164  72-R-0048		PR-2579-70	
021	002	1971-1972	INSTALL PROTECTIVE LIGHTING,  BLDG 95  PSF, STONE ARMORY, MAIN POST [Oversize separated]	72-C-0173  72-B-0065		PR-102-72	
021	003	1972	Replacement of 15 KV Bypass cable between Manholes 7 & 8	72-C-0174  72-B-0073			
021	004	1971-1972	REPAIRS AND ADDITIONS TO CENTRAL MAGAZINE Area,  BLDGS 1470 1471 (OLD BLDGS 1336 1346) [Oversize separated]	72-C-0203  72-B-0051		PR-159-71	
021	005	1970-1975	Roofing & Sidewalks, BATTALION HEADQUARTERS ADMINISTRATION, PSF BLDG 1217 1218 & Enlisted Men's Barracks, PSF 1331 Recreation Center	72-C-0211			
021	006	1972	Demolition, BLDG T-1267 PSF	72-C-0222			
021	007-008	1970-1972	REPLACE DETERIORATED SWITCHGEAR, BLDG 638  FORT BAKER SUBSTATION [Microfiche] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	72-C-0228		PR-3141-70	
021	009	1972	REPLACE DETERIORATED SWITCH GEAR,  FOBK BLDG 638 [Oversize separated]	72-C-0228  72-R-0066		PR-3140-70	
021	010	1971-1972	REMODEL HEADQUARTERS COMMAND SECTION, ELECTRICAL, HEATING, Interior Finishing,  BLDG 636  FOBK [Oversize separated]	72-C-0234  72-B-0104		PR-3103-70	
021	011	1971-1972	INSTALL NEW STEAM LINE,  BLDG 983 FOBR Nike SITE 88 [SF-88]	72-C-0246  72-R-0112		PR-3143-71	
021	012-013	1970-1973	INSTALL IDS [Intrusion Detection System] in USARC rooms, FOBK BLDGS 533 615 673 [2 FOLDERS]	72-C-0262  72-C-0263		PR-177-72 PR-2744-72 PR-1922-71 PR-3341-72 PR-1702-71	
021	014	1972	REMODEL CONFERENCE ROOM,  BLDG 1201  PSF FOSC, Headquarters 13TH AIR DEFENSE ARTILLERY GROUP [Oversize separated]	72-C-0267  72-B-0131		PR-183-72	
021	015	1972	INSTALL ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH AND ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT LABORATORY,  BLDG 685  FOBK [Oversize separated]	72-C-0278  72-B-0143		PR-106-72	
021	016	1972	Interior ALTERATIONS TO ENLISTED MEN'S BARRACKS, FOSC  BLDG 1218, Headquarters 13TH AIR DEFENSE ARTILLERY GROUP [Oversize separated]	72-C-0285  72-B-0142		PR-182-72	
021	017	1972-1973	SERVICE FIRE ALARM EQUIPMENT,  FOMA [Oversize separated]	72-D-0072		PR-5397-73	
021	018-019	1972	ALTER AND REPAIR NON-COMMISSIONED OFFICERS' CLUB, BLDGS 253 256 257  PSF [BUILDING IS NOW DEMOLISHED BUT 200 AREA INFO] [2 folders]	73-B-0016		PR-180-72	
021	020	1972-1973	DISMANTLE, REPAIR, AND RELOCATE 10-foot RADAR TOWER at NIKE SITE SF-88 IFC [Integrated Fire Control] AREA FOBR [Cancelled] [Oversize separated]	73-B-0028		PR-1266-73	
021	021	1973	REPLACE WATER SERVICE LINES, 1500 AREA PSF, IFB, Specification 4296	73-B-0131			
021	022-024	1972-1973	UNINTERRUPTED POWER SYSTEM [UPS] PSF TRANSMITTALS 1-3 [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	73-C-0028			
021	025	1971-1973	CONSTRUCT ADDITION & Install furnace & water heater TO GOLF CLUB OFFICE, BLDGS 300 347 [Oversize separated]	73-C-0073  73-R-0010		PR-1909-72	
022	001-002	1970-1974	INSTALL SEDIMENT AND OIL SEPARATORS - SERVICE STATION,  PSF BLDGS 267 619 662 926 979 1221 M-26  [2 folders]	73-C-0081  73-B-0056		PR-104-71	
022	003	1973	SEDIMENT & OIL SEPARATORS  PSF, Transmittal 1, Frames & covers [Oversize separated]	73-C-0081			
022	004	1973	SEDIMENT & OIL SEPARATORS  PSF, Transmittal 2, Manhole frames & grates	73-C-0081			
022	005	1973	SEDIMENT & OIL SEPARATORS  PSF, Transmittal 3, Pipe and fittings	73-C-0081			
022	006	1973	SEDIMENT & OIL SEPARATORS  PSF, Transmittal 5, Asphalt concrete mix	73-C-0081  73-B-0056			
022	007	1973	SEDIMENT & OIL SEPARATORS  PSF; Transmittal 6, Concrete mix design	73-C-0081  73-B-0056			
022	008	1973	SEDIMENT & OIL SEPARATORS  PSF, Transmittal 7, Sewer pipe and fittings	73-C-0081			
022	009	1973	SEDIMENT & OIL SEPARATORS  PSF, Transmittal 8, Reinforcing steel [Oversize separated]	73-C-0081			
022	010	1973	SEDIMENT & OIL SEPARATORS  PSF, Transmittal 9, Aggregate test reports	73-C-0081			
022	011	1973	SEDIMENT & OIL SEPARATORS  PSF, Transmittal 11, Manhole covers	73-C-0081			
022	012	1973	Sediment & Oil Separators  PSF, Transmittal 12, Manhole frame & cover	73-C-0081			
022	013	1974	Sediment & Oil Separators  PSF; Transmittal of Approved Shop Drawings	73-C-0081			
022	014-015	1972-1974	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, BLDG 122, Estimates, Basis of Design, Foundations & Soils Report, IFB, Contract & modifications [2 folders]	73-C-0094  73-B-0082	A7-30094-10		
022	016	1972-1973	Renovation of Multiple Crafts [MULTI-CRAFTS] SHOP,  BLDG T-122	73-C-0094		PR-131-72	
022	017	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 2, Metal Toilet Compartments	73-C-0094			
022	018	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 3, Concrete mix design	73-C-0094  73-B-0082			
022	019	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 4, Ventilating system	73-C-0094			
022	020	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 5, Flashings	73-C-0094			
022	021	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 6, Acid waste pipe & fittings, Plumbing fixtures	73-C-0094			
022	022	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 8, Painting materials	73-C-0094			
022	023	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 9, Reinforcing steel plans [Oversize separated]	73-C-0094			
022	024	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 10, Plywood	73-C-0094			
022	025	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 11, Steel roof joists [Oversize separated]	73-C-0094			
022	026	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 12, Paint materials certifications	73-C-0094			
022	027	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION,  Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 13, Electrical fixtures	73-C-0094			
022	028	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 14, Finish Hardware schedule	73-C-0094			
022	029	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 15, Steel joists	73-C-0094			
022	030	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 16, Shop drawings for cabinets [Oversize separated]	73-C-0094			
022	031	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 17, Crushed rock	73-C-0094			
022	032	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 18, Windows & doors [Oversize separated]	73-C-0094			
022	033	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 19, Color sample tiles	73-C-0094			
022	034	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION,  Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 20, Toilet Accessories	73-C-0094			
022	035	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 21, Brick samples	73-C-0094			
022	036	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 25, Tile restroom panels	73-C-0094			
022	037	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 26, Formica samples	73-C-0094			
022	038	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 27, Brick Tests & samples	73-C-0094			
022	039	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 28, Convectors	73-C-0094			
022	040	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 29, Plumbing pipes & fittings	73-C-0094			
022	041	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 30, Caging device for vertical steel	73-C-0094			
022	042	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 31, Concrete blocks	73-C-0094			
022	043	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 32, Aluminum doors	73-C-0094			
022	044	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 33, Toilet accessories	73-C-0094			
022	045	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 36, Roofing	73-C-0094			
022	046	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 37, Waterproofing	73-C-0094			
022	047	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 38, Gypsum wallboard	73-C-0094			
022	048	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 39, Mortar & grout mix	73-C-0094			
022	049	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122  PSF, Transmittal 40, Flashing details [Oversize separated]	73-C-0094			
022	050	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122  PSF, Transmittal 41, Polyethylene sheeting	73-C-0094			
022	051	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 42, Joist hangers	73-C-0094			
022	052	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 43, Reinforcing steel placement drawings	73-C-0094			
022	053	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 44, Mortar mix design	73-C-0094			
022	054	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 45, Bolts	73-C-0094			
022	055	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 46, Foam, Tape, Sealant	73-C-0094			
022	056	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 47, Gravel	73-C-0094			
022	057	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 48, Lockset	73-C-0094			
022	058	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 49, Doors	73-C-0094			
022	059	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 51, Acid-resistant pipes & fittings	73-C-0094			
022	060	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 52, Revised steel joist supports drawings [Oversize separated]	73-C-0094			
022	061	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF; Transmittal 53, Aluminum certification letter	73-C-0094			
022	062	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 54, Door & panel drawings [Oversize separated]	73-C-0094			
022	063	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 55, Metal lath, lime, cement certification letter	73-C-0094			
022	064	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 56, Panelboards & Safety switches	73-C-0094			
022	065	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 57, Floor drain drawings	73-C-0094			
022	066	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 58, Insulation for heating piping, Fittings catalog	73-C-0094			
022	067	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 59, Plumbing fixtures	73-C-0094			
022	068	1973	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 61, Paint materials certifications, Test reports	73-C-0094			
022	069	1974	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 62, Door closers	73-C-0094			
022	070	1974	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 63, Paint colors	73-C-0094			
022	071	1974	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal 64, Paving materials	73-C-0094			
022	072	1974	MULTI-CRAFT SHOP ADDITION, Bldg 122 PSF, Transmittal of approved shop drawings	73-C-0094			
022	073	1973-1974	MODIFICATION TO BLDG 1100 PSYCHIATRIC CLINIC, Letterman Hospital	73-C-0099	C-2021		
022	074	1973	Modification to Bldg 1100 Psychiatric Clinic LGH, TRANSMITTAL OF Approved SHOP DRAWINGS	73-C-0099			
022	075-076	1961-1985	ELECTRICAL DISTRIBUTION System MODIFICATIONS,  FY-65  DA-04-167-ENG-3532, Concept Data, Basis for Design, Specification 4271 [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	73-C-0132	C-1008		
022	077-078	1970-1973	IMPROVE PRIMARY ELECTRICAL DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM, PSF BLDGS 69 107, IFB, Design Documents, Contract modifications, Environmental Assessment [Photos] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	73-C-0132  73-B-0107		PR-113-71	
023	001	1959-1973	ELECTRICAL DISTRIBUTION IMPROVEMENTS PSF, Basis for Design, Specification 4232 [Oversize separated]	73-C-0132  73-B-0107		PR-113-72	
023	002	1973-1974	ELECTRICAL DISTRIBUTION System IMPROVEMENTS  PSF, Contract modifications	73-C-0132			
023	003	1975	Electrical Distribution Improvement PSF [Repair Coast Guard Cable FOBR 900 Area] [Oversize separated]	73-C-0132			
023	004-011	1971-1978	WMIR [WESTERN MEDICAL INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH]  PHASE 3, VOLUMES 1 2 3 AND 4, Contract & modifications, Specification 4294, Design Documents [8 Folders]	73-C-0151  73-B-0106	C-2010		
023	012	1970-1978	WMIR [WESTERN MEDICAL INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH] PHASE 3, Volume 1 [Microfiche] [Oversize separated]	73-C-0151			
023	013	1976-1980	Western Medical Institute of Research [WMIR], Phase 3, Overall General Inspection Reports [LAIR Dedication Ceremony Program]	73-C-0151			
024	001	1971-1975	REPLACE WATER SERVICE LINES,  1500 AREA, outside PRESIDIO PARK APARTMENTS PSF, Specification 4296 [Microfiche] [Oversize separated]	73-C-0159  73-B-0131		PR-7032-67	
024	002	1973	REPLACE WATER SERVICE LINES, 1500 Area PSF, Transmittal, Pipes & fittings	73-C-0159			
024	003	1972-1973	Install wall paneling & improve lighting in conference room of ARADCOM [Army Air Defense Command] Headquarters Command Section, FOBK Bldg 636 [Oversize separated]	73-C-0167  73-B-0030		PR-3103-70	
024	004	1972	Replace steam boiler, PSF BLDG 649, USAR Training Center - Technical Specifications, IFB	73-C-0170  73-B-0033		PR-1157-73	
024	005	1972-1973	INSTALL 15 KILOVOLT CABLE,   BLDG 107	73-C-0206  72-B-0039		PR-1447-73	
024	006-007	1972-1973	IMPROVEMENT TO ARMS ROOM AND WALLS, Enlisted Men's Barracks, PSF BLDGS 103 1203 1204 1205 1206 1208 1217, IFB, Technical Specifications, Design documents, Specification 4259 [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	73-C-0228  73-B-0048		PR-200-71	
024	008	1971-1973	INSTALL PARTITIONS AND VENTILATION, COMMUNICATIONS FACILITY, BLDGS 34 204	73-C-0249  73-B-0044		PR-2743-72	
024	009	1973	REPLACE WATER PUMP AND MOTOR AT PUMPING STATION, GOLF COURSE, BLDG 318	73-C-0279  73-R-0087		PR-4361-73	
024	010	1971-1973	REPLACE WASTE LINES IN BATHS WITH COPPER,   500 AREA,  VARIOUS QUARTERS  PSF [Oversize separated]	73-C-0281  73-B-0070		PR-6117-68	
024	011-012	1970-1973	RENOVATION OF BUILDING 385 for Sixth Army Reference Library [2 folders]	73-C-0287  73-R-0037  73-B-0068		PR-165-72	
024	013		Cross reference sheet for 87-C-0023	73-C-0293			
024	014	1970-1974	REPLACE HOT WATER BOILERS, RADIATORS, AND INSTALL PIPES, FAMILY HOUSING,  PSF  500 Area & 1200 AREA [Oversize separated]	73-C-0306  73-B-0067		PR-2759-70	
024	015	1973-1974	EXTEND STORM SEWER OUTFALLS NEAR COAST GUARD STATION	73-C-0311  73-B-0074		PR-156-72	
024	016	1951-1976	INSTALLATION OF SCRUBBER & Reline Firebox ON EXISTING CONTAMINATED WASTE  INCINERATOR, BLDG 1065 LGH [Oversize separated]	73-C-0312  73-R-0077  73-B-0045		PR-191-72	
024	017	1973-1974	RENOVATION OF POST COMMISSARY Cashier Office, Sales Area, & WAREHOUSE AREA, PSF BLDG 252 [Old Bldg M-20] [Oversize separated]	73-C-0313  73-B-0093		PR-122-71	
024	018	1973	REMOVAL OF DIESEL GENERATOR, OIL STORAGE TANKS, AUTOMOTIVE TRANSFER SWITCH, DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM, & MAIN SWITCH BOARD, PSF BLDG 35	73-C-0316  73-B-0101		PR-4911-73	
025	001	1973	INSTALL TROLLEY BUS ducts in basement AND NEW LIGHTING SYSTEM in attic,   PSF  BLDG 102 [Oversize separated]	73-C-0326  73-B-0109		PR-4805-73	
025	002	1971-1973	REPLACE PETROLEUM FUEL PIPING AND MODIFY SANITARY  SEWAGE LINES, POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] Station,  PSF BLDGS 637 AND 639	73-C-0328  73-B-0107	AU-03006-0	PR-4226-73	
025	003	1973	VENTILATION SYSTEM,  BLDG 937, EQUIPMENT REPAIR SHOP, Chassis Bay, Maintenance Division,  PSF [Oversize separated]	73-C-0330  73-B-0088		PR-1661-73	
025	004	1971-1973	REPLACE DISHWASHER AND  DISH COUNTERS,  BLDG 945  FOBR MESS HALL [Oversize separated]	73-C-0332  73-B-0097		PR-1718-72	
025	005	1972-1973	EARTHQUAKE PROOF ELEVATORS, Bldg 1100  LAMC [LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER]	73-C-0340  73-R-0108		PR-4274-73	
025	006	1973	INSTALL PRE-FABRICATED STEEL BUILDING,  PSF  WATER PUMPING PLANT,  BLDG 1777 [Old Bldg 353] [Oversize separated]	73-C-0354  73-B-0096		PR-112-71	
025	007	1973	INSTALL FIRE ALARM CIRCUIT TO GOLDEN GATE RESERVE CENTER, BLDG 1750 [OLD BLDG 361] [Oversize separated]	73-C-0355  73-B-0124		PR-5181-73	
025	008	1973	FIRE AND BURGLAR ALARM DATA, BLDG 558 [TELEPHONE EXHCHANGE MOVED FROM BLDG 101]	73-C-0368		PR-2052-72	
025	009	1971-1974	INSTALL & TEST SECURITY ALARMS - BLDGS 643 1351 1353 1355 PSF [Oversize separated]	73-C-0372  73-B-0114		PR-2052-72	
025	010	1973	Install INTRUSION ALARM, PSF Bldgs 643 1351 1353 1355 [Oversize separated]	73-C-0372			
025	011	1973-1974	RENOVATE FORMER COMMUNICATIONS CENTER FOR ARMY CONFERENCE ROOM, PSF Bldg 35	73-C-0383  73-B-0120		PR-4544-73  PR-3968-74	
025	012-013	1973-1974	RENOVATE former COMMUNICATIONS CENTER for Army Conference Room, BLDG 35  PSF  [2 FOLDERS]	73-C-0383		PR-4544-73	
025	014	1972-1974	INSTALL SECURITY ALARM SYSTEM, RETAIL STORES,  FOBK BLDG 623 AND PSF BLDGS 609 1226 [Oversize separated]	73-C-0388  73-B-0122		PR-2766-73	
025	015	1972	Emergency generator, Report of Service call, LGH	73-M-0295			
025	016	1972-1973	REHABILITATE MEN'S LATRINE, FOMA  BLDG 1, McDowell Hall	73-M-0366	M-50-73	PR-9150-73	
025	017	1972-1973	MODIFICATION TO MEDICAL PHOTOGRAPHIC LABORATORY, PSF BLDG 1007 LETTERMAN GENERAL HOSPITAL [LGH] [Oversize separated]	73-M-F024		PR-1478-73  PR-2767-73	
025	018	1972-1973	RENOVATION OF SECURITY ALARM SYSTEM TERMINAL,  PROVOST MARSHAL Headquarters,  BLDG 558   PSF [Oversize separated]	74-B-0019		PR-2787-72	
025	019	1973-1974	EAST BREAKWATER [Seawall] REPAIRS, Horseshoe Cove,  FOBK [Oversize separated]	74-B-0027		PR-1322-74	
025	020	1973-1974	MECHANICAL VENTILATION BLDGS 38 39 PSF, IFB	74-B-0048			
025	021	1974	Replace sewer service lines, 1500 Area PSF, Specification 4295	74-B-0100			
025	022	1974	Sale & Removal of PSF Bldgs T-1042 T-1046 T-1080 LGH, IFB	74-B-0105			
025	023	1973-1974	REPLACE SANITARY SEWERS, FLOOR DRAINS, AND WASTE LINE, BLDG 1389 PSF; Modifications to rooms on West side of Battery Dynamite, Bldg 1399	74-B-0166		PR-2147-74  PR-5496-73	
026	001-002	1973	UPGRADE ELECTRICAL, MECHANICAL, AND SAFETY Systems,  FY-75, LAMC [LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER] [2 folders]	74-C-0004	C-2017 C-2020		
026	003	1973-1974	REPLACE HEATING SYSTEM, BLDG 650 PSF [Oversize separated]	74-C-0017  74-B-0002		PR-3229-70	
026	004-008	1973-1974	REPLACE HEATING SYSTEM, PSF BLDG 650, TRANSMITTALS 1-5, Specification 4255 [Oversize separated] [5 FOLDERS]	74-C-0017  74-B-0002			
026	009	1973-1975	Rehabilitation of Bldgs 650 651 - INSTALL  STREET LIGHTING in PARKING AREAS PSF [Oversize separated]	74-C-0024		PR-2024-75	
026	010	1971-1975	MODIFICATIONS TO HEATING AND VENTILATING System, PSF Bldg 50, Officers' Open Mess, Contract modifications, Concept data	74-C-0040  73-B-0057			
026	011	1968-1973	Modification of HEATING AND VENTILATION SYSTEMS, Officers' Open Mess, BLDG 50  PSF	74-C-0040  73-B-0057		PR-115-72	
026	012	1974	TEMPERATURE TEST relating to Modifications to Heating & Ventilating System,  Bldg 50  PSF	74-C-0040			
026	013-020	1973-1975	MODIFICATION TO HEATING AND VENTILATION SYSTEM, OFFICERS' OPEN MESS, PSF BLDG 50, TRANSMITTALS 1-8 [Oversize separated] [8 folders]	74-C-0040			
026	021	1973-1974	FURNISH AND INSTALL STREET LIGHT SYSTEM,  FOBR Family Housing, Rosenstock Road	74-C-0048  73-B-0128		PR-1934-72	
026	022	1973	INSTALL HINGED WOOD DOORS & 2 steel roll-up doors,  BLDG 312  FOMA	74-C-0068  74-R-0011  74-R-0015		PR-5464-73	
026	023	1974	Renovation of FOMA  OFFICERS' CLUB, BLDG 1, CARPENTRY  WORK AND PAINTING [Oversize separated]	74-C-0070  74-B-NA95		PR-2567-74	
026	024	1973-1975	Mechanical Ventilation, BLDGS 38 AND 39  PSF, Transmittal 1, Plans, Duct Work, Maintenance & Operating Instructions	74-C-0071			
026	025	1974	Mechanical Ventilation, BLDGS 38 AND 39  PSF, Transmittal 2, Duct lining material	74-C-0071			
026	026	1974	Mechanical Ventilation, BLDGS 38 AND 39  PSF, Transmittal 3, Vanes, Connectors, Fans	74-C-0071			
026	027	1974	Mechanical Ventilation, BLDGS 38 AND 39,  Transmittal of Approved Shop Drawings  PSF	74-C-0071			
026	028	1973-1975	Rehabilitation of BLDGS 650 AND 651 FOR LOGISTICS Control Office Use, Contract modifications, Design documents	74-C-0084	C-1080		
026	029	1974-1975	REHABILITATION  OF BLDGS 650 AND 651 PSF, IFB, Contract	74-C-0084  74-B-0054			
027	001	1984	Rehabilitation of Bldg 650 & 651,  Air Conditioning Unit - Trane & Honeywell Operation Manuals	74-C-0084			
027	002-031	1974	REHABILITATION OF BLDGS 650 AND 651 PSF, TRANSMITTALS 2-30 & 32 [Oversize separated] [30 FOLDERS]	74-C-0084  74-B-0054			
027	032	1974	MINOR IMPROVEMENTS TO LGH BLDGS 1060 1063 1100 (lighting, fire system, interior remodeling) AND POST CHAPEL BLDG 130 (roof framing repair) - Contract	74-C-0099  74-B-0085			
027	033	1973-1974	MINOR IMPROVEMENTS, LETTERMAN GENERAL HOSPITAL [LGH] Bldgs 1060 1063 1100, AND POST CHAPEL BLDG 130 - Contract modifications, IFB	74-C-0099  74-B-0055			
027	034-039	1974-1975	MINOR IMPROVEMENTS to LGH Bldgs 1060 1063 1100 AND POST CHAPEL Bldg 130, TRANSMITTALS 1-3, 4, 6, 8 [Oversize separated] [6 folders]	74-C-0099  74-B-0085			
027	040	1971-1973	INSTALL WATER LINE FOR WELL WATER AT WATER PLANT, PSF Bldg 1774 [OLD  BLDG 352], IFB	74-C-0132  74-B-0025		PR-1137-72	
027	041	1973	INSTALL  WELL WATER LINE AT PSF WATER PLANT, PSF Reservoir BLDG 1773 [Old BLDG 352] [Oversize separated]	74-C-0132  74-B-0025		PR-1137-72	
027	042	1974	REMODEL Portion OF BLDG 1012 OPTOMETRY CLINIC  PSF AND PORTION OF BLDG 1051 BRACE AND LIMB SHOP PSF - Contract modifications, IFB	74-C-0132  74-B-0116			
027	043	1974	REMODEL PORTION of BLDGS 1012 1051  PSF, Transmittal, Electric supply	74-C-0132			
027	044	1974	REMODEL PORTION of BLDGS 1012 1051  PSF, Transmittal, Service sink	74-C-0132			
027	045	1974	REMODEL PORTION of BLDGS 1012 1051  PSF, Transmittal, Interceptors	74-C-0132			
027	046	1974	REMODEL PORTION of BLDGS 1012 1051  PSF, Transmittal, Sink	74-C-0132			
027	047	1974	REMODEL PORTION of BLDGS 1012 1051  PSF, Transmittal, Painting	74-C-0132  74-B-0116			
027	048	1971-1973	Replace outside SANITARY SEWERS  PSF & subposts including Presidio Park Apartments	74-C-0136  72-B-0038		PR-2758-70  PR-127-72	
027	049-050	1974-1975	REPLACE SEWER SANITARY LINES,  1500 AREA, TRANSMITTALS 1-2 [2 folders]	74-C-0136			
027	051	1973-1974	REPAIR FIRE DAMAGE, FAMILY QUARTERS, BLDG 424-B  PSF [Oversize separated]	74-C-0139  74-B-0020		PR-5198-73	
027	052	1973	Maintenance of Fire Alarm System, FOMA	74-C-0159  74-R-0042			
027	053	1972-1974	REPAIR AND ALTERATION TO TEEN CLUB, PSF BLDG T-92 [Youth Center] [Oversize separated]	74-C-0166  74-B-0043		PR-4263-73  PR-4968-73	
027	054	1971-1974	REPLACE OUTSIDE SANTARY SEWER LINES, PRESIDIO PARK APARTMENTS,  1500 AREA	74-C-0167  74-B-0166		PR-2758-70  PR-6085-68	
027	055	1973-1974	REPAIR 8-inch WATER MAIN,  BUNKER ROAD CROSSING, BLDG 1077  FOCR [Oversize separated]	74-C-0168		PR-4009-73	
027	056	1974	Furnish & INSTALL SERVICE AND DISTRIBUTION PANELS FOR ACCOUNTING, PSF BLDG 102 [Oversize separated]	74-C-0172  74-B-0045		PR-1634-74	
027	057	1973-1974	RELOCATE GUARD TOWER FROM BLDG 1213 TO BLDG 1336 AND BLDG 1346, CENTRAL MAGAZINE; Also INSTALL SIDEWALK, STEPS, POLES, LIGHTS  PSF [Oversize separated]	74-C-0175  74-B-0051		PR-5456-73	
028	001	1973-1974	ENLARGEMENT OF HOLDING CELL,  Headquarters Provost Marshal Office [PMO], BLDG 558 [Oversize separated]	74-C-0207  74-B-0061		PR-1709-74	
028	002	1973-1974	INSTALLATION OF IDS [Intrusion Detection System] SECURITY ALARM SYSTEM IN BLDG 1012 LAMC [Oversize separated]	74-C-0216  74-B-0067		PR-1423-74	
028	003-004	1973-1974	REPAIR FIRE DAMAGE,  BLDG 1218  PSF [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	74-C-0224  74-R-0073		PR-2398-74	
028	005	1973-1975	Furnish & INSTALL Steel SECURITY GATES & Screens, PSF  BLDG 1331	74-C-0258  74-B-0058		PR-5123-73	
028	006-007	1974	MODIFICATION TO BLDG 1648 FOR USE BY 6TH US ARMY DCSOPS [Deputy Chief of Staff for Operations] PSF, Including doors, windows, partitions, electrical, ventilation, & construction of security vault [OS separated] [2 folders]	74-C-0262  74-R-0107		PR-3224-74	
028	008	1974	MODIFY BLDG 1648  PSF for SIXTH U.S. ARMY DCSOPS [Deputy Chief of Staff for Operations] [Oversize separated]	74-C-0262  74-R-0107		PR-3224-74	
028	009		Cross reference sheet for 74-C-0327	74-C-0286			
028	010	1974-1975	ALTERATIONS TO  BLDGS 103 104 for USE AS WAC [WOMEN'S ARMY CORPS] BARRACKS  PSF [Oversize separated]	74-C-0317  74-B-0109		PR-3227-74	
028	011	1971-1975	REPAIRS AND ALTERATIONS OF Ruger STREET,  PSF   500 AREA [Oversize separated]	74-C-0319  74-B-0130		PR-102-71	
028	012	1972-1974	CLEAN, GRADE, & DREDGE Open Drainage Channel to LOBOS CREEK Overflow & Construct debris deflector [Oversize separated]	74-C-0321  73-B-0103  74-B-0141		PR-160-72	
028	013-014	1973-1974	REPLACE FLOODLIGHTS, POWER RECEPTACLES, POLES, AND WIRING - FOBK MOORE BREAKWATER AND PIERS; Power units & Electrical material for Presidio Yacht Club FOBK [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	74-C-0327  74-C-0286  74-B-0132 +		PR-2089-74	
028	015		Cross reference sheet for 75-C-0198	74-C-0329			
028	016	1971-1975	INSTALL LIGHTING,  PSF  GOLF COURSE PARKING LOT, 300 Area, ARGUELLO Boulevard at WEST PACIFIC AVENUE [Oversize separated]	74-C-0332  74-B-0131		PR-176-72	
029	001-002	1974-1975	INSTALL standby  GENERATOR, STEAM PLANT,  FOBK NEAR BLDG 639 [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	74-C-0333  74-B-0149		PR-3147-70	
029	003	1972-1975	INSTALL standby Gasoline ENGINES ON SEWAGE PUMPS at Sewage Pumping Stations,  BLDGS 205 645  PSF	74-C-0348  74-B-0138		PR-152-71	
029	004-005	1973-1975	INSTALLATION OF GASOLINE POWERED ENGINE FOR SEWAGE SYSTEM PUMP STATION,  BLDGS 205 645 PSF (POLLUTION CONTROL) [2 FOLDERS]	74-C-0348  74-B-0138		PR-152-71	
029	006	1972-1974	Repair roof, COMMISSARY WAREHOUSE,  BLDG 1187 PSF	74-D-0306	AB-00352		
029	007	1974	Repair roof, PRINTING PLANT, PSF BLDG 1244	74-D-0306		PR-1787-75	
029	008	1972-1975	Electricity & Utilities Issues, Maintenance Manuals - LGH Bldg 1100, LAIR Bldg 1110	74-H-1527			
029	009	1973-1974	INSTALL, Service, & Maintenance of INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM IN RIFLE RANGE ARMS ROOM,  HARMON HALL, PSF BLDG 649, USARC BLDGS 644 645 [Oversize separated]	74-M-3594		PR-4264-73	
029	010	1968-1974	CONSTRUCT CLEAN WORK AREA FOR REPAIR AND CALIBRATION of ELECTRONIC EQUIPMENT, BLDG 643 MAINTENANCE SHOP [Oversize separated]	74-M-5847		PR-215-67	
029	011	1973	MODIFICATION TO BLDG 2 FOR USE AS POST Army MUSEUM [ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT  AND BUILDING HISTORY]	74-M-8903		PR-2116-74	
029	012	1974	ALTERATION TO INTERIOR OF CIVILIAN PERSONNEL OFFICE [CPO], PSF BLDG 227, Construction & Relocation of Entrance & Interviewing Office [Oversize separated]	75-B-0002		PR-3562-74	
029	013	1974	CONSTRUCT CONCRETE RAMP AND LOADING AREA  AT SEAWALL,  COAST GUARD STATION, FOPO [Oversize separated]	75-B-0009		PR-3301-74	
029	014	1974	MODIFICATIONS TO LETTERMAN GENERAL HOSPITAL [LGH], BLDGS 1009 1100, IFB	75-B-0019		PR-3447-72  PR-5173-73  PR-5405-73	
029	015	1974	INSTALL ELECTRICAL WIRING,  BLDG 17 & PIER 4,  FOMA	75-B-0025		PR-2721-74	
029	016	1974	DEMOLITION OF 13 BUILDINGS, LAMC [LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER] ANNEX AREA, POST SPONSORED PROJECT [Oversize separated]	75-C-0053  75-B-0003	C-2023		
029	017	1973-1975	POST DEMOLITION PROJECT FOR ENLISTED WOMEN'S BARRACKS AREA, Storm Drain Calculations, PSF, VOLUME 2, BLDGS T-1023 T-1025 T-1027 T-1029 T-1035 T-1038 T-1039 T-1042 T-1043 T-1044 T-1045 T-1046 T-1066 [Oversize separated]	75-C-0053  75-B-0003	C-1058		
029	018	1974-1975	RENOVATION OF Family Housing QUARTERS 953 PSF [Oversize separated]	75-C-0074  75-B-0063		PR-1712-75	
029	019	1975	RENOVATION OF BLDG 953 PSF	75-C-0074  75-B-0063			
029	020	1974-1975	RENOVATION OF EQUIPMENT ROOM & Installation of ADT Equipment,  BLDG 558 PSF, Provost Marshal Office [PMO] [Oversize separated]	75-C-0083  75-B-0011		PR-2744-71	
029	021	1973-1976	INDUSTRIAL WASTE TREATMENT, PSF [Oversize separated]	75-C-0093  75-B-0071	C-1082		
029	022	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks without Mess, Bldg 1028 PSF, IFB	75-C-0100  75-B-0043	C-1058		
029	023	1970-1976	ENLISTED WOMEN'S BARRACKS WITHOUT MESS, Bldg 1028 PSF, Volume 1, STATE OF CALIFORNIA  OAC DESIGNED PROJECT, Cost estimate, Concept data [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100	C-1058		
029	024	1974-1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks without mess & Administration & Supply Building, Bldg 1028 PSF, Analysis of Design [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100	C-1058		
030	001	1974	ENLISTED WOMEN'S BARRACKS WITHOUT MESS, PSF Bldg 1028, VOLUME 3, Structural Calculations	75-C-0100	C-1058		
030	002	1972-1976	ENLISTED WOMEN'S BARRACKS WITHOUT MESS, Bldg 1028 PSF, VOLUME 4, Contract modifications	75-C-0100  75-B-0043	C-1058		
030	003-004	1974-1982	ENLISTED WOMEN'S BARRACKS WITHOUT MESS, PSF Bldg 1028, VOLUME 5, Analysis of Design, Furniture [Photos] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	75-C-0100	C-1058		
030	005-008	1973-1976	ENLISTED WOMEN'S BARRACKS WITHOUT MESS, Bldg 1028 PSF, Contract mods; Foundation Report, Corrosion Report, Pavement Design; General Mechanical, Plumbing, & Heating Operating & Maintenance Manuals [OS separated] [4 FOLDERS]	75-C-0100  75-B-0043	C-1058		
030	009	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 1, Fire alarm equipment	75-C-0100			
030	010	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 2, Power & communications duct	75-C-0100			
030	011	1971-1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 3, Utility vaults, manholes [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
030	012	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 4, General plumbing	75-C-0100			
030	013	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 5, Plumbing submittals	75-C-0100			
030	014	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 8, Reduced pressure backflow preventer	75-C-0100			
030	015	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 9, Changes to bathroom dimensions	75-C-0100			
030	016	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 10, Administration supply building footings [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
030	017	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 11, Hot water lines [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
030	018	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 12, Load Interrupter switchgear	75-C-0100			
030	019	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal  13, Insulated pipe specifications	75-C-0100			
030	020	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 14, Intercommunication & television systems	75-C-0100			
030	021	1975	SUBMITTAL DATA FOR ENLISTED WOMEN'S BARRACKS, Bldg 1028, Transmittal , Intercommunication & Television systems	75-C-0100			
030	022	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 15, Kitchen furniture unit	75-C-0100			
030	023	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 17, Bathrooms, Elevation changes	75-C-0100			
030	024	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 20, Ceiling light units	75-C-0100			
030	025	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 22, Retaining wall & parking lot [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
030	026	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 24, Door diagrams [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
030	027	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 25, Hot water tanks	75-C-0100			
030	028	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 26, Plumbing submittals	75-C-0100			
030	029	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 29, Mechanical / Duct Risers plans [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
030	030	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 33, Pipe installation at existing concrete trench	75-C-0100			
030	031	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 34, Metal doors & frames [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
030	032	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 36, Duct & pipe installation diagram	75-C-0100			
030	033	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 38, Insulated cable	75-C-0100			
030	034	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 41, Duct encasement cap	75-C-0100			
030	035	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 43, Chemical concrete form	75-C-0100			
030	036	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 44, Abrasive cast treads & nosings	75-C-0100			
030	037	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 45, Steel for Bldg A, Fittings Plans [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
030	038	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 46, Steel for Administration Supply Bldg, Section plans [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
030	039	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 47, Cols & Wing Walls at Administration Building	75-C-0100			
030	040	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 48, Panels	75-C-0100			
030	041	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 51, Resubmittals: Pumps, hangers, insulation, piping, traps, valves	75-C-0100			
030	042	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 52, Exhaust fans plans [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
030	043	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 56, High voltage cable test	75-C-0100			
030	044	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 57, Steel for Building A, Plans [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
030	045	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 58, Wiring diagrams, Air handling equipment [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
030	046	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 59, Certified test report, Steel	75-C-0100			
030	047	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Certified test report, Steel	75-C-0100			
030	048	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 63, Remote stations	75-C-0100			
030	049	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 65, Door certification	75-C-0100			
030	050	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 66, Outside utilities drawings	75-C-0100			
030	051	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 67, Certified test report, Steel	75-C-0100			
030	052	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 68, Certified test report, Steel	75-C-0100			
030	053	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 70, Plumbing, Bathroom rough walls plans [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
030	054	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 71, Boiler submittal	75-C-0100			
030	055	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 72, Window submittals, Floor plans [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
030	056	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 73, Oil free air compressors	75-C-0100			
030	057	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 77, Temperature Control system [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
030	058	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 78, Roofing & waterproofing	75-C-0100			
030	059	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 79, Automatic controllers	75-C-0100			
030	060	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 80, Certified Test report, Steel	75-C-0100			
030	061	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 81, Mechanical / Duct plans, Shop drawing submittals	75-C-0100			
030	062	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 82, Mechanical / Duct Plan, Administration Supply Bldg [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
030	063	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 84, Roof slab panel #4 [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
030	064	1976	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 85, Operation & Maintenance Manuals & Spare parts list	75-C-0100			
030	065	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 87, Lighting	75-C-0100			
030	066	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 89, Storage tank certification	75-C-0100			
031	001	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 93, Fan specification, Air Handling units	75-C-0100			
031	002	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 94, Slab panel #1 Plan [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
031	003	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 95, Bath accessories	75-C-0100			
031	004	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 97, Cols & Ctr Module	75-C-0100			
031	005	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 98, Carnes Equipment submittal, Air system	75-C-0100			
031	006	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 99, Television system certification	75-C-0100			
031	007	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 101, Roof slab [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
031	008	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 102, Duct changes	75-C-0100			
031	009	1975	SUBMITTAL DATA FOR ENLISTED WOMEN'S BARRACKS, Bldg 1028 PSF,  Transmittal 104, Boilers	75-C-0100			
031	010	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 108, Roofing	75-C-0100			
031	011	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 109, Plumbing, Bathroom rough walls [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
031	012	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 110, Insulated access doors	75-C-0100			
031	013	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 113, Temperature control system [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
031	014	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 114, Shaft panel fan	75-C-0100			
031	015	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 115, Rolling door	75-C-0100			
031	016	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 116, Mainline piping	75-C-0100			
031	017	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 118, Flush panel door	75-C-0100			
031	018	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 119, Head & sill flashing	75-C-0100			
031	019	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 120, Roof scuttle	75-C-0100			
031	020	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 122, Ctr. Module Bldg A Plans [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
031	021	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 123, Roofing, vapor barrier	75-C-0100			
031	022	1972	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 124, Acoustical Suspension systems, Test program	75-C-0100			
031	023	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 125, PVC [Polyvinyl Chloride] Piping	75-C-0100			
031	024	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 126, Rolling door [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
031	025	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 130, Dayroom slab [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
031	026	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 132, Architectural Sealants	75-C-0100			
031	027	1976	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 133, Rolling door	75-C-0100			
031	028	1976	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 136, Certified test report, Steel	75-C-0100			
031	029	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 140, Perimeter chord bars	75-C-0100			
031	030	1976	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 141, Control system schematic wiring	75-C-0100			
031	031	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 142, Aluminum fixed louver	75-C-0100			
031	032	1976	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 144, Masonry wall reinforcement, Bldg A Modules [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
031	033	1976	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 145, Certified test report, Steel	75-C-0100			
031	034	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 146, Bldg A Ctr Module South Half [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
031	035	1976	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 149, Window blinds	75-C-0100			
031	036	1976	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 151, Diverter valves	75-C-0100			
031	037	1976	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 152, Certified test report, Steel	75-C-0100			
031	038	1976	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 153, Stair wall & roof slab plans [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
031	039	1976	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 155, Post detail: Rails & stairs	75-C-0100			
031	040	1976	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 168, Weather stripping	75-C-0100			
031	041	1976	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 169, Weather stripping	75-C-0100			
031	042	1976	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 175, Metal fixed louver	75-C-0100			
031	043	1976	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 180, Wall brackets & light guards	75-C-0100			
031	044	1976	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 181, Plaestra test certification	75-C-0100			
031	045	1976	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 182, Sink cabinets	75-C-0100			
031	046	1976	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, Transmittal 183, Chemical cleaner	75-C-0100			
031	047	1976-1977	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF, List of approved shop drawings	75-C-0100			
031	048	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks PSF, Bldg 1028, Tunnel & stair railing layout diagrams [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
031	049	1975	Enlisted Women's Barracks, Bldg 1028 PSF & Administration Supply Building: Scaffold & shoring plans [Oversize separated]	75-C-0100			
031	050	1975	Repair roof, SAN FRANCISCO FIELD OFFICE, U.S. ARMY CRIMINAL INVESTIGATION DIVISION COMMAND [USA CIDC],  BLDG 1224 PSF	75-C-0125			
031	051-052	1974-1975	CHEMICAL TREATMENT OF SANITARY SEWERS,  PSF VARIOUS LOCATIONS, 900 Area [PHOTOS]  [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	75-C-0138  75-B-0047		PR-1168-75	
031	053	1975	REPLACE DETERIORATED POWER LINES,  FOBR FOCR	75-C-0140  75-B-0046		PR-141-72	
031	054	1973-1975	INSTALL IRON BARS AND WIRE MESH SECURITY SCREENS & Steel benches in holding cells, BLDGS 122 230 558 660 663 667 1169 1185 1186 1339	75-C-0151  75-B-0048		PR-1370-75	
031	055	1974-1975	INSTALL, REPAIR, AND REMOVE PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT, 1700 AREA  PSF AND FOMA	75-C-0161  75-B-0059		PR-1729-75	
031	056	1974-1975	INSTALL SECURITY OVERHEAD LIGHTING,  FOBK PARKING LOT, 91st Division Support Battalion Transport Company, BLDG 407 FOBK [Oversize separated]	75-C-0169  75-B-0069		PR-3632-74	
031	057		Cross reference sheet for 76-C-0112	75-C-0181			
031	058	1974-1975	REPAIR BUNKER DOORS, CENTRAL MAGAZINE BLDG 1470 1471 FOSC [Oversize separated]	75-C-0193  75-B-0087		PR-2447-75	
031	059-061	1974-1977	REHABILITATION OF SHOWERS,  1200 AREA BARRACKS, PSF Bldgs 1202 1203 1204 1205 1206 1207 1208 1217 1218  [Photos] [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	75-C-0194  75-B-0055		PR-2866-74	
032	001-002	1971-1975	ELECTRICAL REHABILITATION -  BARRACKS in 100 Area & 1200 AREA, PSF Bldgs 100 101 102 103 104 105 & FOSC Bldgs 1204 1205 1206 1207 1208 [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	75-C-0198  74-C-0329  75-B-0103 +		PR-188-71	
032	003-007	1974-1977	REPLACE BOILER NO. 1,  BLDG 1040 PSF, LAMC STEAM PLANT [Oversize separated] [5 FOLDERS]	75-C-0199  75-B-0094		PR-2091-75	
032	008-009	1976-1977	Boiler Replacement, Bldg 1040, Transmittals, Trane A/C [Air Conditioning] Company, Job Drawings, Boiler Maintenance & Operating Instructions LAMC [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	75-C-0199			
032	010	1975	Boiler replacement, Bldg 1040 PSF LAMC, transmittal data	75-C-0199			
032	011	1974-1976	REMOVE IDS [Intrusion Detection System] FROM BLDG 1351 AND INSTALL IDS ALARM SYSTEMS in BLDG  T-2, Post Army MUSEUM PSF	75-C-0203		PR-1294-75	
032	012	1974-1975	INSTALL 6 DORMER WINDOWS,  BLDG 223  PSF [Oversize separated]	75-C-0205  75-B-0014  75-B-0099		PR-3378-74	
032	013	1974-1975	RENOVATION OF DRC [Directorate of Reserve Component Support] OFFICES, BLDG 220 PSF [Oversize separated]	75-C-0206  75-R-0100		PR-3571-74	
032	014	1974-1975	INSTALL HEATING SYSTEM - MUSIC Center,  BLDG 135  PSF	75-C-0207  75-R-0101		PR-1416-75	
032	015		Cross reference sheet for 76-C-0061	75-C-0210			
032	016-017	1975	Replace SPRINKLER IRRIGATION SYSTEM & Landscaping & Paving AT LAMC [LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER], Bldg 1100 [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	75-C-0215  75-B-0096		PR2092-75	
033	001		Cross reference sheet for 76-C-0107, 77-C-0060, 78-C-0079	75-D-0081			
033	002	1975	REPAVE CONZELMAN ROAD  FOBR [GGNRA FUNDED]	75-D-0195		PR-1063-76	
033	003	1976	CONSTRUCT BICYCLE PATH ALONG GOLDEN GATE PROMENADE [PAID FOR BY CITY OF San Francisco AND GGNRA]	75-D-0195		PR-1820-76	
033	004	1976	Repair contaminated waste incinerator, LAMC Bldg 1065	76-B-0110		PR-8381-75	
033	005	1974-1975	INSTALL SECURITY SCREENS ON BOILERS,  BLDG 1040, Steam PLANT Building, LAMC [Oversize separated]	76-C-0006  76-R-0004		PR-3980-74	
033	006	1975-1976	INSTALL SPRINKLER SYSTEM,  BLDG 605,  POST EXCHANGE [PX] PSF [Oversize separated]	76-C-0008  76-R-0007		PR-3758-75	
033	007	1975-1976	INSTALL WATER SUPPLY LINES, BLDG 605, Post Exchange [PX] PSF	76-C-0008		PR-3758-75	
033	008	1975	INSTALL PARTITION, DOORS, AND LIGHTS,  BLDG 222,  MILITARY COURT HOUSE  PSF	76-C-0013  76-R-0031		PR-1533-76	
033	009	1974-1976	REMODEL PORTION of BLDG 1012  OPTOMETRY CLINIC AND Bldg 1051 BRACE AND LIMB SHOP, IFB, Parts & Maintenance Lists, Specification 4688 & 4689	76-C-0015  74-B-0116			
033	010-011	1972-1976	REMODEL LAMC BLDGS 1012 1100  FOR COMPUTER ASSISTED EYE EXAMINATION, Transmittals [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	76-C-0015			
033	012	1975-1976	REPLACE FOUNDATIONS,  900 AREA Rear additions, Bldgs 954 955 956 957 959 960 961 962 963 964	76-C-0018  76-B-0020		PR-2791-75	
033	013-014	1973-1986	FEASIBILITY STUDY OF FAMILY HOUSING IMPROVEMENTS, FY-76, PSF FOSC FOBK FOBR FOCR [BBC], Repair existing public quarters, Replace Foundations Family Housing Area 1 [NHPA COMPLIANCE] [2 folders]	76-C-0020	C-1076 C-1077		
033	015-016	1976-1977	DIVERSION OF SANITARY SEWER SYSTEM, FOBK & FOBR  TO SAUSALITO SANITARY FACILITIES [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	76-C-0023  76-B-0030		PR-106-71	
033	017	1976-1977	INSTALL LIFT STATION AND FORCED SEWER MAIN AT FOBK AND FOBR	76-C-0023  76-B-0030		PR-106-71	
033	018-019	1975-1977	INSTALL PUMPS, CONNECT TANK,  AND INSTALL GAS AND DIESEL FUEL FACILITIES, POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] STATION, BLDG 637  PSF [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	76-C-0038  76-B-0048		PR-2927-75  PR-2928-75	
033	020	1976-1977	CONNECT GAS TANK NO. 3 AND INSTALL DISPENSING PUMP, PSF BLDG 637, POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] UNLEADED GAS	76-C-0038		PR-2927-75  PR-2928-75	
033	021	1976	INSTALL NO-LEAD GASOLINE AND DIESEL FUEL DISPENSING facilities, SERVICE STATION,  BLDG 637, POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] STATION  PSF [Oversize separated]	76-C-0038  76-B-0048		PR-2928-75	
033	022-023	1975-1976	REPLACE TILE ROOFS, BLDGS 1 3 5 1205 1224 325 1201 1216  [Photos]  [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	76-C-0056  76-B-0062		PR-2130-75  PR-5239-75	
034	001-002	1969-1976	REPLACE DETERIORATED FIRE ALARM CIRCUITS 1 AND 4,  PSF 1300 Area, 1500 AREA Presidio Park Apartments [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	76-C-0057  76-B-0017		PR-2882-69	
034	003	1975-1976	Relocate equipment from Bldg 239 to new Presidio Playhouse [Theater] Bldg 385 & INSTALL WIRING in BLDG 385 [Oversize separated]	76-C-0059  76-B-0049		PR-3746-75	
034	004-005	1975-1976	REPLACE PLUMBING FIXTURES & wall tile (circa 1926 & later) IN BOQ [Bachelor Officers' Quarters] BATHROOMS, LAMC Bldgs 1020 1022 1024 1026 [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	76-C-0061  75-C-0210  76-B-0053 +		PR-1233-70	
034	006-007	1974-1976	INSTALL VAPOR RECOVERY SYSTEM,  BLDG 975, FOPO/Crissy Field,  GASOLINE SERVICE STATION  [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	76-C-0062  76-B-0060		PR-1220-75	
034	008		Cross reference sheet for 77-C-0024	76-C-0065			
034	009	1974-1977	Repair & upgrade TEN  ANIMAL RUNS AND DRAINAGE for VETERINARY ACTIVITY, PSF BLDG 668 [Oversize separated]	76-C-0073  76-B-0069		PR-7140-75	
034	010-011	1974-1976	CONSTRUCT ANIMAL RUNS ADJACENT TO PSF BLDG 668 for VETERINARY ACTIVITY, LAMC [2 FOLDERS]	76-C-0073		PR-7140-75	
034	012-013	1975-1977	REPLACE ELECTRICAL UNDERGROUND SERVICE TO FUNSTON AVENUE HOUSING UNITS, Bldgs 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 PSF  [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	76-C-0076  76-B-0075		PR-1327-76	
034	014	1976	REPLACE DETERIORATED ELECTRIC SERVICE LINES, FUNSTON AVENUE  FAMILY QUARTERS, PSF Bldgs 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 [Oversize separated]	76-C-0076  76-B-0075		PR-1327-76	
034	015-016	1976-1977	INSTALL ALUMINUM WINDOWS 1500 AREA Wherry Hsg, PSF Bldgs 1501 1502 1503 1504 1505 1506 1507 1508 1509-1512 1513-1521 1524-1530 1532-1533 1535-1537 1540 1542-1547 1549-1550 1552-1553 1556-1596 1598 [OS separated] [2 FLDRS]	76-C-0079  76-B-0063		PR-2886-75	
034	017-018	1976	REPAIR FIRE DAMAGE, PSF BLDG 1526-D & 1526-E [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	76-C-0080  76-R-0090		PR-3241-76	
034	019	1976	REPAIR FRONT PORCHES, 900 AREA,  PSF  FAMILY HOUSING Bldgs 952 953 954 955 956 957 958 959 960 961 962 963 964 [Oversize separated]	76-C-0084  76-B-0079		PR-2835-76	
034	020	1976	REPAIR FRONT PORCHES,  900 AREA, PSF Family Housing Bldgs 952 953 954 955 956 957 958 959 960 961 962 963 964 [Oversize separated]	76-C-0084  76-B-0079		PR-2835-76	
034	021	1976	AMSA [Area Maintenance Support Activity] SHOP IMPROVEMENT,  GOLDEN GATE RESERVE CENTER, PSF BLDG 1752 [Oversize separated]	76-C-0086  76-B-0074		PR-2653-76	
034	022	1975-1976	REPLACE STORM DRAINS, MAN HOLES,  CATCH BASINS, AND DETERIORATED SEWER LINE,  FOBK/FOBR, Capehart Housing, 800 Area	76-C-0093  75-B-0085		PR-2736-75	
035	001	1976	REPLACE DETERIORATED STORM SEWER AT FOBK FOBR 800 AREA [Oversize separated]	76-C-0093			
035	002-003	1975-1977	INSTALL PERIMETER FLOOD LIGHTS / Security Improvements - CENTRAL MAGAZINE PSF BLDGS 1470 1471 [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	76-C-0104  76-B-0111		PR-3827-75	
035	004-005	1975-1977	Alterations & Security Improvements, including sound-proof doors, Also replace heating & ventilation system, 6th Army CONFERENCE Center, PSF BLDG 35 [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	76-C-0107  75-D-0081  76-B-0132		PR-1072-76	
035	006	1975-1977	REPLACE VALVES AT FILTERS AND Clear WELL PIT,  BLDGS 1771 1773, WATER PLANT PSF [Oversize separated]	76-C-0111  76-B-0126		PR-1005-70	
035	007	1976-1977	REPLACEMENT OF VALVES at FILTERS AND CLEAR WELL AT  WATER TREATMENT PLANT, Bldg 1773 PSF	76-C-0111		PR-1005-76	
035	008	1976	REPLACE VALVES OF PIPING / REPLACE MOTOR STARTERS ON WATER PUMPS, BLDG 1773, WATER PUMP PLANT	76-C-0111  76-B-5109		PR-1005-70  PR-4782-73	
035	009-011	1972-1978	RESURFACE TENNIS COURTS,  FOBK PSF FOSC LGH [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	76-C-0112  76-B-0128		PR-3088-71	
035	012	1972-1977	RESURFACE TENNIS COURTS,  PSF FOBK FOSC LGH	76-C-0112  75-C-0181  75-B-0070		PR-3088-71	
035	013	1976-1977	DEMOLISH AND REMOVE BLDGS T-1017 T-1018 T-1019 S-1021, LAMC Annex [Photos of Bldgs 1016 1017 1018 1019]	76-C-0115  76-B-0130		PN-4218-76	
035	014	1977	DEMOLITION OF BLDGS  T-1017 T-1018 T-1019 S-1021, LAMC [Oversize separated]	76-C-0115  76-B-0130			
035	015	1976-1979	RE-ESTABLISH STEAM SUPPLY AND CONDENSATE RETURN FROM PSF BLDGS 1016 1017 1018 1019 1020; INSTALL UTILITY TRENCH FOR TELEPHONE CABLE PSF BLDG 1016; DEMOLISH PSF BLDGS 1017 1018 1019 LAMC [Oversize separated]	76-C-0115		PR-4218-76	
035	016-017	1975-1977	REPLACE STEAM BOILER, REPAIR HEATING SYSTEM,  BLDG 682 & WINGS 681 683 [Photos] [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	76-C-0119  76-B-0125		PR-116-71	
035	018	1975-1977	INSTALL HEATING SYSTEMS - BLDGS 681 682 683 PSF; Boiler Installation, Operation & Maintenance Instructions [Oversize separated]	76-C-0119		PR-116-71	
035	019	1976	REPAIR CONTAMINATED WASTE INCINERATOR,  BLDG 1065  LAMC [Photos] [Oversize separated]	76-C-0123  76-B-0135  76-B-0010		PR-8381-76  PR-7124-75	
035	020-021	1975-1977	INSTALL GLASS PANEL WALL, CHAPEL OF OUR LADY,  BLDG 45  PSF [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	76-C-0124  76-B-0136		PR-4670-76	
035	022	1976	RENOVATE CHAPEL of Our Lady - REPLACE SOUTH WALL WITH GLASS, PSF Bldg 45	76-C-0124		PR-4670-76	
036	001		Cross reference sheet for 77-C-0008	76-C-0128			
036	002-003	1974-1977	REPLACE ORIGINAL BUILT-UP ROOFING, PRESIDIO PARK APARTMENTS, PSF 1500 AREA, Wherry Housing [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	76-C-0129  76-B-0034		PR-4295-73	
036	004	1976	ENERGY CONSUMPTION AND REQUIREMENTS SURVEY PSF  (PRELIMINARY)	76-C-0166			
036	005	1977/01	ENERGY CONSUMPTION & REQUIREMENTS SURVEY, FINAL REPORT,  PSF	76-C-0166			
036	006	1977/04	Feasibility Study for Installation of Solar Heating Systems at PSF	76-C-0166			
036	007	1976-1977	FEASIBILITY STUDY FOR REPAIR of Stucco & rear PORCHES, FAMILY QUARTERS, 1200 AREA, PSF Bldgs 1240 1261 1265 1268 1272 1273 1274 1275 1276 1277 on Ruckman & Storey Avenue	76-D-0087		PR-3752-76  PR-2185-77	
036	008	1977-1979	REPLACE SIDEWALKS, CURBS, GUTTERS, ASPHALT PAVEMENT AND INSTALL STORM DRAIN SYSTEM - RILEY AVENUE, SHERIDAN TO LINCOLN Boulevard PSF	76-D-0087	AB-00341-9  AB-02717-2	PR-9178-77	
036	009	1977	INSPECTION AND REPORT ON ROOF TRUSSES VARIOUS BUILDINGS, PSF Bldgs 45 69 92 99 130 135 211 385 682 1062 1151 1226 1299 1331, FOBK Bldgs 519 623 690 695, FOSC Bldgs T-1387 T-1389	76-D-0087		PR-1247-77	
036	010	1977-1978	REPLACE WATER PIPES AND REPAIR DAMAGE,  FAMILY HOUSING,  BLDGS 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 51 56 57 58 59 64 65 PSF	76-D-0087	AF-00051-9K	PR-5242-75	
036	011		Cross reference sheet for 78-C-0031	76-D-0087			
036	012	1976-1977	REPAIR CHAIN-LINK FENCE & guard rail,  PSF LAMC FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA [Oversize separated]	76-D-0089  76-B-0078		PR-3063-76	
036	013	1977-1978	Repair roof, PSF BLDG 1163 - SELF SERVICE SUPPLY & PSF Bldg 1331 - Recreation Center	76-D-0091			
036	014	1976-1977	Repair roofing, BLDGS 1163 1186 (FAMILY HOUSING FURNITURE WAREHOUSE) PSF & FOSC Bldg 1331	76-D-0091	AB-00352	PR-5062-76	
036	015	1976	Repair roof, PSF, BLDG 1285, Vehicle Shed	76-D-0091		PR-3877-76	
036	016	1975-1976	NEW ELECTRICAL SERVICE TO PSF  NATIONAL CEMETERY Memorial Rostrum,  BLDG 155	76-M-4808		PR-3502-75	
036	017	1974-1976	INSTALL INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM [IDS], BLDG 1369, ARMS ROOM FOSC [Oversize separated]	76-M-4872		PR-1040-75	
036	018	1975-1976	REPLACE MANUAL ROLL-UP DOOR WITH MOTOR OPERATED DOOR, Vehicle Station,  BLDG 926  PSF [Oversize separated]	76-M-A708		PR-2984-75	
036	019	1975-1976	Paint MICROWAVE TOWER, BLDG 398 PSF	76-R-0029		PR-1379-76	
036	020	1974-1977	PROVIDE standby ENGINE DRIVE SEWER PUMP, BLDG 646,  FOBK SEWER LIFT STATION [UNDEGROUND TANK]; Also work in PSF Bldgs 205 645 1794 & FOBK Bldgs 572 578 [Photos] [Oversize separated]	77-B-0098		PR-1363-77  PR-1106-77	
036	021	1977-1979	INSTALL standby GENERATOR, PRE-FABRICATED METAL BLDG AND UNDERGROUND DIESEL OIL TANK, BLDG 646,  FOBK Lift Station	77-B-0098		PR-1363-77	
036	022	1975-1980	REPAIR  ELECTRICAL DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM PSF / RELOCATE UNDERGROUND LINE, LINCOLN Boulevard	77-C-0008  76-C-0128	AU-02026-0J	PR-2167-75  PR-2149-75	
036	023-024	1972-1977	STRUCTURAL ANALYSIS AND REPAIR ROOF,  BLDG 50  PSF [HISTORIC STRUCTURE INFO]  [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	77-C-0022  77-B-0020  77-B-0016		PR-602-72	
036	025	1975-1977	ROOF TRUSS REPAIRS, BLDG 50  PSF	77-C-0022		PR-602-72	
036	026-027	1974-1977	DIVERSION OF SANITARY SEWER SYSTEM, WEST FOBK/ FOBR Capehart Housing [2 folders]	77-C-0023  76-B-0030		PR-106-71	
037	001-003	1975-1977	REPAIR FIRE DAMAGE,  BLDG 1205 FOSC  [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	77-C-0024  76-C-0065  77-B-0018 +		PR-1975-76	
037	004	1975-1979	REPAIR OF FIRE DAMAGE,  BLDG 1205 PSF	77-C-0024  76-C-0065		PR-1975-76	
037	005	1976-1977	REPLACE GUTTERS AND DOWNSPOUTS,  BLDGS 100 101 102 103 104 105 130  PSF [Also information on PSF Bldgs 920 926 933 934 937] [Photos]	77-C-0025  77-B-0022		PR-2136-75	
037	006	1977	REPLACE COPPER DOWNSPOUTS AND GUTTERS,  BLDGS 100 101 102 103 104 105 130  PSF [Oversize separated]	77-C-0025  77-B-0022		PR-2136-75	
037	007-008	1976-1977	REPLACE DRAIN LINES,  PSF BLDG 1773, WATER TREATMENT PLANT [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	77-C-0026  77-B-0026		PR-3273-76	
037	009	1976-1977	REPLACE DRAIN LINE, PSF BLDG 1773, WATER TREATMENT PLANT	77-C-0026		PR-3273-76	
037	010	1975-1977	INSTALL RETAINING WALLS,  1700 AREA QUARTERS, Bldgs 1705 1706  PSF [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated]	77-C-0027  76-B-0129  76-B-0035		PR-2792-75	
037	011-012	1977	INSTALL RETAINING WALL, PSF 1700 AREA, Family Housing [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	77-C-0027  77-B-0030		PR-2792-75	
037	013	1976-1977	CONSTRUCT RETAINING WALL AND REPAIR BROKEN WATER MAIN, 1700 AREA, PSF Bldgs 1705 1706, Family Housing	77-C-0027  77-B-0030		PR-2792-75	
037	014	1974-1977	SURVEY TO REPAIR WATER LINES AND VALVES,  FOMA [INFORMATION ON OTHER UNDERGROUND LINES]	77-C-0028  77-B-0025		PR-2154-75	
037	015	1977	REPLACE WATER LINES AND REBUILD VALVES,  BLDGS 310 AND 314  FOMA	77-C-0028		PR-2154-75	
037	016	1977	INSTALL SEDIMENT AND OIL INTERCEPTORS & DRAIN LINES,  PSF Bldgs 267 627 628 651 1387 1389 & FOBK Bldg 639  [POLLUTION CONTROL]	77-C-0029  77-R-0054		PR-1498-76	
037	017	1977	INSTALL SEDIMENT AND OIL INTERCEPTORS & DRAIN LINES, PSF Bldgs 267 627 628 651 1387 1389 & FOBK Bldg 639 [Oversize separated]	77-C-0029  77-R-0054		PR-1498-76	
037	018	1976-1977	REROUTE INDUSTRIAL WASTE WATER PSF & INSTALL SEDIMENT AND OIL INTERCEPTOR AND DRAINS, PSF BLDGS T-267 627 628 651 1387 1389 & FOBK Bldg 639	77-C-0029		PR-1498-76	
037	019-020	1977	REPLACE BYPASS AND  DRAIN LINES, MAIN RESERVOIR,  BLDG 313  PSF [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	77-C-0030  77-B-0039		PR-2156-75	
037	021	1977-1979	REPLACE BYPASS AND DRAIN LINE, MAIN RESERVOIR, PSF Bldg 313	77-C-0030		PR-2156-75	
037	022-024	1976-1979	REPLACE water main BYPASS LINE, FOSC RESERVOIR, BLDG 1469 [3 FOLDERS]	77-C-0031  77-B-0038		PR-1111-77	
037	025-026	1976-1978	REPLACE KITCHEN CABINETS & sinks IN 300 Area, 1000 Area, 1300 Area, AND 1500 AREA, PSF Family Housing [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	77-C-0034  77-B-0035		PR-3173-76  PR-3174-76	
037	027	1975-1977	REPAIR DRAINAGE,  POST EXCHANGE [PX] SERVICE STATION, PSF BLDG 231 [Photos] [Oversize separated]	77-C-0035  77-B-0040		PR-2762-75	
037	028	1977	REPAIR DRAINAGE, POST EXCHANGE [PX] SERVICE STATION, Bldg 231 PSF	77-C-0035		PR-2762-75	
037	029	1976-1977	REPLACE STORM DRAIN LINES , LINCOLN BOULEVARD BETWEEN PARK Boulevard AND CRISSY FIELD Avenue, PSF [STABLE AREA]  [Photos] [Oversize separated]	77-C-0045  77-B-0057		PR-2137-75	
038	001	1977	REPLACE STORM DRAIN INLETS, LINCOLN BOULEVARD BETWEEN PARK Boulevard AND CRISSY FIELD Avenue  PSF [Oversize separated]	77-C-0045  77-B-0057		PR-2137-75	
038	002	1977-1979	REPLACE STORM DRAIN INLETS, BACKFILL, AND REPAVE NEW INLETS, LINCOLN BOULEVARD BETWEEN PARK Boulevard AND CRISSY FIELD Avenue	77-C-0045		PR-2137-75	
038	003	1974-1978	UPGRADE ELECTRICAL SERVICES, FAMILY Quarters,  700 Area, 800 Area & 1400 AREA  PSF	77-C-0046  77-B-0034		PR-3563-76	
038	004	1977	UPGRADE ELECTRICAL SYSTEMS, FAMILY HOUSING, 700 Area, 800 Area & 1400 AREA PSF [Oversize separated]	77-C-0046  77-B-0034		PR-3563-74	
038	005	1969-1977	REMOVE OLD AND INSTALL NEW TRUCK HOIST,  BLDG T-930, PSF Heavy Equipment Repair Shop	77-C-0047  77-B-0063  77-B-0020		PR-2751-76	
038	006	1976	REMOVE AND REPLACE TRUCK HOIST,  BLDG T-930  PSF [Oversize separated]	77-C-0047  77-B-0063		PR-2751-76	
038	007-008	1973-1978	Replace motor STARTERS, TRANSFORMERS, Cables, & OIL SWITCHES,   BLDG 1773, PSF WATER PLANT [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	77-C-0050  77-B-0019		PR-4782-73	
038	009	1974-1977	INSTALL VAPOR RECOVERY SYSTEM AT SERVICE STATION, PSF BLDGS 206 231, FOBK BLDG 670, TRAVIS AFB BLDGS 170 171, HAMILTON AFB Bldg 970, Oakland Army Base Bldg 828 [Microfiche] [Oversize separated]	77-C-0053			
038	010-011	1977-1978	Repair heating system - REPLACE BOILERS, HEATING COIL, CONTROLS, Post Theater, BLDG 99  PSF [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	77-C-0054  77-B-0073		PR-2629-76	
038	012	1977-1979	REPAIRS TO SWIMMING POOL LIGHTS,  BLDG 69 PSF	77-C-0056		PR-2152-75	
038	013-014	1977-1978	REPAIR PORCHES,  BLDGS 1240 1261 1262 1263 1264 1265 1266 1267 1268 1269 1270 1271 1272 1273 1274  PSF on Ruckman Avenue [2 folders]	77-C-0059  77-B-0080		PR-2185-77	
038	015	1977-1979	REPAIR PORCHES, FAMILY HOUSING, PSF BLDGS 1261 1262 1263 1264 1265 1266 1267 1268 1269 1270 1271 1272 1273 1274	77-C-0059		PR-2185-77	
038	016-017	1976-1981	REPLACE ELECTRICAL TRANSFORMERS, SERVICES, CABLES, & SECONDARIES,  500 AREA quarters  PSF [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	77-C-0060  75-D-0081  77-B-0078	AU-02467-0	PR-2280-75	
039	001	1973-1977	REHABILITATE STORM DRAINAGE AND INSTALL STORM DRAIN PIT COVERS [Repair floor drains & waste lines], BASEMENTS of BLDGS 38 39 PSF [Oversize separated]	77-C-0065  77-B-0092		PR-7021-68	
039	002-003	1977-1979	CONVERT BASEMENT TO SECURITY OFFICE,  BLDGS 1201 1224 PSF  [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	77-C-0067		PR-6106-77	
039	004	1975-1977	REPAIR floor, COLD STORAGE PLANT,  BLDG 1243  PSF [Photos]	77-C-0068  77-B-0093		PR-2162-75	
039	005	1977	REPAIR floor, COLD STORAGE PLANT,  BLDG 1243  PSF [Oversize separated]	77-C-0068  77-B-0093		PR-2162-75	
039	006	1977	INSTALL DRY TYPE EXTINGUISHER SYSTEMS IN KITCHEN HOODS - BLDGS 211 218 617 1208 1218   PSF [Oversize separated]	77-C-0069  77-B-0072		PR-1187-77	
039	007-008	1976-1978	REPLACE EXHAUST FAN & INSTALL DRY FIRE EXTINGUISHING SYSTEM, PSF BLDG 101-B [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	77-C-0070  77-B-0079		PR-2741-76	
039	009-010	1976-1978	REPAIR BUILDING FOUNDATIONS,  BLDGS 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 51 56 57 58 59 64 65,   FUNSTON AVENUE  PSF [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	77-C-0077  77-B-0101		PR-2458-76	
039	011	1977-1978	REPLACE FOUNDATIONS AND REPAIR INTERIOR PLASTER WALLS, FAMILY HOUSING  BLDGS 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 51 56 57 58 59 64 65 PSF	77-C-0077		PR-2458-76	
039	012	1973-1980	UPGRADE Mechanical, Electrical, & Safety Systems, Bldg 1100 LAMC [LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER], CONTRACT, CORRESPONDENCE [Seismic upgrade] [Microfiche]	77-C-0077  77-B-0017	C-2020		
039	013	1976-1978	Energy Conservation at Various USARCs including FOBK PSF, REFERENCE PAPER FILE [Microfiche]	77-C-0079		PR-4968-76	
039	014-015	1976-1978	ALTERATION TO HOSE DRYING TOWER AND BATTERY STORAGE AREAS,   FIRE STATION,   BLDG 218  PSF [Fire protection deficiencies]  [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	77-C-0083  77-B-0108		PR-1110-77	
039	016	1977-1979	CORRECT FIRE PROTECTION DEFICIENCIES, BLDG 218, FIRE DEPARTMENT PSF	77-C-0083		PR-1110-77	
039	017	1975-1978	INSTALL IDS [Intrusion Detection System], BLDGS 48 49 50 135 558 605 643 1299 1331 1339    PSF [Oversize separated]	77-C-0085  77-B-0103		PR-1157-76  PR-1837-77  PR-4441-77	
039	018	1975-1977	MODIFICATION - IDS [INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM],  BLDG 605, MAIN POST EXCHANGE [PX] [Installation of switches & tapes] [Oversize separated]	77-C-0085		PR-1839-76	
040	001		Cross reference sheet for 79-C-0070	77-C-0103			
040	002	1978	ARMY ENERGY PLAN	77-C-0164			
040	003	1982	Emergency generator LAMC Bldg 1100, Basis for Design & Design Analysis	77-C-0166			
040	004	1978/10Rev	BASEWIDE ENERGY PLAN PSF, VOLUME 1, ENERGY USE SURVEY, PART A, NARRATIVE	77-C-0193			
040	005	1978/04	BASEWIDE ENERGY PLAN PSF, VOLUME 1, ENERGY USE SURVEY, PART B, APPENDIX	77-C-0193			
040	006	1978/10	BASEWIDE ENERGY PLAN PSF, VOLUME 2, ENERGY CONSERVATION CONSIDERATIONS	77-C-0193			
040	007	1979/01Rev	BASEWIDE ENERGY PLAN PSF, VOLUME 2, ENERGY CONSERVATION CONSIDERATIONS	77-C-0193			
040	008	1978/10	BASEWIDE ENERGY PLAN PSF, VOLUME 3, 25% ENERGY CONSUMPTION REDUCTION	77-C-0193			
040	009	1979/01Rev	BASEWIDE ENERGY PLAN PSF, VOLUME 3, 25% ENERGY CONSUMPTION REDUCTION	77-C-0193			
040	010	1978/10	BASEWIDE ENERGY PLAN PSF, VOLUME 4, RENEWABLE ENERGY SOURCES	77-C-0193			
041	001-002	1979	Comprehensive Upgrade (Feasibility Study), Bldg 1100 Letterman Army Medical Center [LAMC],  Volume 1,  Seismic Resistance Improvement,  Part A, Final Summary [2 folders]	77-C-0197			
041	003	1979	Comprehensive Upgrade (Feasibility Study), Bldg 1100 Letterman Army Medical Center [LAMC],  Volume 2,  Mechanical, Electrical, Communications, & Safety Upgrade,  Part A,  Final	77-C-0197			
041	004	1979	Comprehensive Upgrade (Feasibility Study), Bldg 1100 Letterman Army Medical Center [LAMC],  Volume 3,  Construction Staging,  Part B,  Final	77-C-0197			
041	005	1977	OPERATORS HANDBOOK - Kruger Load Moment System [Crane]	77-C-8511			
041	006	1970-1977	EXTERIOR PAINTING, Roofing, Hangar door repair, PSF BLDG 263,  AIRCRAFT HANGAR, CRISSY FIELD	77-D-0036		PR-1617-77	
041	007	1975-1980	RESURFACE CONZELMAN ROAD,  FOBR [GGNRA FUNDED]	77-D-0037		PR-6319-77	
041	008	1977-1980	REROOF BLDG 319, FOMA PIER 2 [FOR GGNRA] & PSF Bldg 218 Fire Station	77-D-0043		PR-6327-77	
041	009		Cross reference sheet for 80-M-2471	77-D-0048			
041	009A	1977-1978	Preparation of Programming Documents for Child Care Center PSF	77-D-0164			
041	010	1977	Reroof Bldg 1331 PSF, Recreation Center	77-M-2257			
041	011	1977	DISJOINT & redirect TWO PNEUMATIC TUBES & Install outlets,  BLDG 38  PSF [Oversize separated]	77-M-3760		PR-6016-77	
041	012	1975-1980	CONSTRUCT HELIPAD AT CRISSY FIELD including perimeter fence & landing lights [Oversize separated]	77-M-4800		PR-3755-76  PR-5503-73	
041	013	1976-1977	INSTALL IDS [INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM], EXCHANGE SERVICE STATION, PSF BLDG 231	77-M-5097		PR-4380-76	
041	014	1975-1977	INSTALL VENTS for CLOTHES DRYERS - FAMILY QUARTERS, BLDGS 103 104 105 PSF [Oversize separated]	77-M-5170		PR-1226-76	
041	015-016	1977-1980	RELOCATE MILITARY POLICE from Bldg 1213 TO BLDG 36  PSF, Install flooring & move holding cells [2 FOLDERS]	77-M-5209	AS-00061-9	PR-3374-77	
041	017	1976-1979	INSTALL DURESS ALARM SWITCHES,  FOBK USARC BLDG 533	77-M-5213		PR-3671-76	
041	018	1975-1977	EMERGENCY POWER Electrical backup cable TO EAM WRRC,  BLDG 507  FOBK, TO SUPPORT BLDG 636 COMMAND CENTER [Oversize separated]	77-M-5234		PR-2208-76	
041	019	1975-1979	INSTALL ELECTRICAL BACKUP CABLE, FOBK BLDG 507, to SERVICE BLDG 636	77-M-5234		PR-2208-76	
041	020	1977-1978	CONSTRUCTION OF TWO TENNIS BANG WALLS, BLDGS 368 1333	77-M-5238		PR-3514-77	
041	021	1976-1977	INSTALL AIR AND WATER LINE - PSF FILLING STATION, BLDG 231	77-M-5282		PR-3244-77	
041	022	1976-1977	Install AUTOMOTIVE EXHAUST Ventilation SYSTEM FOR REPAIR SHOP,  FOBK  BLDG 407 [Oversize separated]	77-M-5383		PR-5134-76	
041	023	1976-1977	INSTALL AUTOMOTIVE EXHAUST SYSTEM,  BLDG T-407  FOBK, MOTOR REPAIR SHOP	77-M-5383		PR-5134-76	
041	024	1976-1977	CONSTRUCT TWO TENNIS COURTS [& Basketball court] BY BLDGS 366 386 PSF [Photos] [Oversize separated]	77-N-NFC05  77-B-0085		PR-3087-77	
041	025	1977	Utilities Contract - CALTRANS [California Department of Transportation]	77-S-0017			
041	026	1978	REPAIR SKYLIGHT GLASS, LETTERMAN ARMY INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH [LAIR], BLDG 1110, Analysis of Design & IFB [Oversize separated]	78-B-0077	C-2035		
041	027	1977-1978	Repair skylight at LAIR, Bldg 1110, Specification 5484	78-B-0077	C-2010		
041	028	1977	Skylight Failure in LAIR Lobby,  Bldg 1110 [Photos]	78-B-0077			
041	029	1977-1978	CONSTRUCT WAITING SHELTER FOR BUS STOP AND MODIFY PARADE GROUNDS Parking Lot, BLDG 90	78-C-0010  78-B-0015		PR-3443-77	
041	030	1977-1979	INSTALL 500-Gallon WASTE OIL AND STORAGE UNDERGROUND TANK,  BLDG 662, AUTO CRAFTS SHOP PSF	78-C-0011		PR-3330-77	
041	031	1974-1978	Replace Hot & Cold Water Pipes, 1000 Area, Family Housing  PSF	78-C-0016  78-B-0041  76-B-0082		PR-2283-75	
041	032		Cross reference sheet for 79-F-3632	78-C-0017			
041	033	1977-1978	RETAINING WALLS AND EROSION CONTROL,  1500 AREA PSF, Presidio Park Apartments [Oversize separated]	78-C-0026  78-B-0019		PR-1149-78	
041	034	1977-1978	INSTALL VEHICLE WASHRACK OIL & GREASE SEPARATOR AND CONNECT TO SANITARY SEWER MAGAZINE [HAZARDOUS MATERIAL], PSF BLDG 1351	78-C-0028  78-B-0071		PR-1573-77	
041	035	1977-1979	INSTALL VEHICLE WASHRACK AND OIL SEPARATOR, PSF BLDG 1351 [POLLUTION CONTROL]	78-C-0028  78-B-0071		PR-1573-77	
042	001	1976-1978	CONSTRUCT CONCRETE CONTAINMENT DIKES AROUND FUEL STORAGE TANKS in vicinity of PSF Bldgs 286 1351 & FOBK Bldgs 638 642 [Oversize separated]	78-C-0029  78-B-0147		PR-2359-76	
042	002	1976-1978	REPLACE HOT AND COLD WATER PIPES - 37 Units in 1200 AREA PSF, Bldgs 1240 1261 1262 1265 1268 1272 1273 1274 1275 1276 1277 1289 1290 1291 1293 1294 1295 1297 1298	78-C-0031  76-D-0087  78-B-0085		PR-2618-76	
042	003	1977-1978	REROUTE 6-INCH Sanitary SEWER LINE from BLDG 1648 to manhole,  PSF	78-C-0036  78-B-0141		PR-1525-77	
042	004	1977-1979	REROUTE SEWER LINE from BLDG 1648 PSF TO MANHOLE NEAR BLDG 1208 [ELIMINATE POLLUTION TO STORM DRAIN]	78-C-0036		PR-1525-77	
042	005	1978	REPLACE HOT AND COLD WATER PIPING,  QUARTERS 1  PSF [Oversize separated]	78-C-0040  78-B-0223		PR-1568-78	
042	006	1978	INSTALL Standard REMOTE TERMINAL [SRT], BLDG 106  PSF [EARLY COMPUTER]	78-C-0044  78-B-0283		PR-1966-78	
042	007	1978-1980	CLEAN SANITARY SEWERS FOBK FOBR [Oversize separated]	78-C-0045  78-B-0049		PR-9028-77	
042	008	1975-1978	REPAIR CONCRETE RETAINING WALL,  FOMA at VAN NESS AVENUE [Oversize separated]	78-C-0049  78-B-0298		PR-1769-76	
042	009	1978	REPAIR AND PAINT RETAINING WALL (VAN NESS Avenue) FOMA	78-C-0049		PR-1769-76	
042	010	1977-1978	REPLACE SEWER LINE AND TWO MANHOLES,  BLDG 1347 PSF [Oversize separated]	78-C-0051  78-B-0295  78-B-0080		PR-9143-77	
042	011	1977-1980	REPLACE MANHOLES AND SEWER LINE, PSF BLDG 1347	78-C-0051		PR-9143-77	
042	012	1978-1979	SECURITY IMPROVEMENT ELECTRICAL, ROOM 241,  BLDG 38  PSF [Oversize separated]	78-C-0052		PR-2869-78	
042	013	1977-1979	REPLACE 22 STREET LIGHTS, PSF 1200 AREA [Oversize separated]	78-C-0054  78-B-0309		PR-9137-77	
042	014	1977-1980	REPLACE STREET LIGHTS, PSF 1200 AREA	78-C-0054		PR-9137-77	
042	015	1977-1979	MODIFICATIONS TO restrooms in BLDG 682  PSF,  RELIGIOUS ACTIVITIES CENTER [Oversize separated]	78-C-0056  78-B-0312  78-B-0280		PR-6246-77	
042	016	1978-1979	IMPROVE SECURITY AND INSTALL POWER LINES, BLDG 682, RELIGIOUS ACTIVITIES CENTER PSF	78-C-0056		PR-2941-78	
042	017	1972-1976	REPLACEMENT OF DETERIORATED FIRE ALARM CIRCUIT NO. 4 PSF [Oversize separated]	78-C-0057		PR-2882-69	
042	018-022	1975-1980	REPAIR PIPE STEAM HEATING SYSTEM WITH HOT WATER SYSTEM; Also FLOOR AND ROOF REPAIRS, SCOTT HALL Enlisted Men's GUEST HOUSE,  BLDG 951  PSF [Photos] [Oversize separated] [5 folders]	78-C-0058		PR-3411-75 PR-9140-77 PR-1158-77	
042	023	1977-1978	MODIFY flooring in KITCHEN AND DINING FACILITY, FOSC BLDG 1218, 504TH Military Police Battalion	78-C-0061		PR-4276-77	
042	024	1978	REPLACE ELECTRICAL LOAD CENTER AND REWIRE NAVE LIGHTS, BLDG 130  PSF  CHAPEL	78-C-0062  78-B-0333		PR-2951-78	
042	025	1978-1979	REPLACE LOAD CENTER AND REWIRE NAVE LIGHTS, PSF BLDG 130 CHAPEL	78-C-0062		PR-2951-78	
042	026	1978-1979	INSTALL 7 WOOD PILES, FOBK YACHT CLUB dock, BLDG 679 [Oversize separated]	78-C-0063  78-B-0320		PR-1920-78	
042	027	1978-1979	REPLACE Wood PILINGS AT YACHT CLUB,  FOBK BLDG 669	78-C-0063		PR-1920-78	
043	001	1976-1979	INSTALL AUTOMOTIVE EXHAUST VENTILATION SYSTEM & NEW STEEL ROLL-UP DOOR, BLDG 937 PSF, Maintenance Division Vehicle Repair Shop [Oversize separated]	78-C-0064  78-B-0325		PR3201-77	
043	002	1978-1980	REPLACE AUTOMOTIVE EXHAUST SYSTEM AND OVERHEAD DOORS WITH STEEL ROLL-UP DOORS, PSF BLDG 937, MAINTENANCE DIVISION VEHICLE REPAIR SHOP [Oversize separated]	78-C-0064		PR-3201-77	
043	003-004	1977-1979	INSTALL INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM [IDS] - PSF Bldgs 2 42 222 303 603 609 924 1007 1009 1063 1208 1299 1470 1471 [2 folders]	78-C-0066  78-B-0335	AU-00157-9K	PR-2816-78	
043	005	1977-1978	REPLACEMENT OF SEWER LINE, Bldgs 936 937 939, FOBR Rosenstock Family Housing, Simmonds Road [Oversize separated]	78-C-0072  78-B-0296		PR-9114-77	
043	006	1978-1980	REPLACE SEWER LINES IN BLDGS 936 937 939, FOBR	78-C-0072		PR-9114-77	
043	007-008	1976-1978	REPLACE ORIGINAL STEEL WATER PIPES (ca 1910-1915) & FEASIBILITY STUDY to REPLACE plumbing LINES in PSF Bldgs 1000 1001 1002 1003 1004 & PSF Bldgs 1300 1302 1304 1308 1310 1314 1320 1322 1324 1326 1328 1332 1337 [2 folders]	78-C-0079  75-D-0081  78-R-0024		PR-2282-75	
043	009	1977-1982	REPLACEMENT of HOT AND COLD PIPING, PSF BLDGS 1314 1810	78-C-0079  78-R-0024	AF-04671-2  AF-04770-2		
043	010	1977	Replace hot & cold water lines, 1300 Area PSF	78-C-0079		PR-2282-74	
043	011	1978	POLLUTION ABATEMENT STUDY for PSF Engineering Sciences	78-C-0083			
043	012	1978	ARMY POLLUTION ABATEMENT PROGRAM for PSF	78-C-0083			
043	012A-012D	1977-1978	CONSOLIDATION PROJECT [ECIP-Energy Conservation Investment Program] - PSF Report, VOLUMES 1 AND 2: Energy Conservation Study & Investigation of 145 buildings at PSF [Draft] [4 folders]	78-C-0101  76-C-0166			
043	013-014	1978	CONSOLIDATION PROJECT, ECIP [Energy Conservation Investment Program], ENERGY CONSERVATION STUDY AND INVESTIGATION, VOLUMES 1 & 2, APPENDIX B,  145 BLDGS [2 FOLDERS]	78-C-0101			
044	001		Cross reference sheet for 82-C-0212	78-C-0102			
044	002	1974	Painting, TAILOR SHOP AND DRY CLEANER, BLDG 1237 PSF	78-C-0358		PR-3260-74	
044	003		Cross reference sheet for 82-D-0001	78-D-0001			
044	004	1970-1979	Repair roof, VACANT BUILDINGS,  BLDG 1213 PSF & Bldg 1163	78-D-0038	AB-00299-9K		
044	005	1978	Repair roof, VACANT BUILDING, BLDG 1225 PSF	78-D-0038			
044	006		Cross reference sheet for 80-M-2471	78-D-0053			
044	007	1978	INSTALL CONCRETE FLOOR,  PSF BLDG 958,  BASEMENT of PILOT'S HOUSE	78-M-2773		PR-1916-78	
044	008	1977-1978	CONNECT BOILER BLOWDOWN [Industrial wastewater] from storm sewers TO SANITARY SEWERS,  PSF BLDGS 2 35 99 220	78-M-2774		PR-1641-77	
044	009	1977-1979	REPLACE WASH BASINS, INSTALL COMMODES, WOMEN'S LATRINE,  POST Headquarters, BLDG 220	78-M-3174		PR-6336-77	
044	010	1977-1978	DEMOLISH AND REMOVE BLDG 677- East Fort Baker [EFB FOBK]	78-M-3302		PR-1124-78	
044	011	1978	Repair shower, PSF Barracks Bldg 1208	78-M-4247			
044	012		Cross reference sheet for 78-M-5109	78-M-4617			
044	013	1978-1979	INSTALL ACCOUSTICAL TILE IN 2 ROOMS AND EXTEND ELECTRICAL OUTLETS FOR COMPUTER INSTALLATION,   BASEMENT BLDG 106  PSF	78-M-5108	A3-06002-9L		
044	014	1978-1979	INSTALL FANS AND VENT SYSTEM IN CHLORINE ROOMS [HAZARDOUS MATERIALS], PSF  BLDGS 1151 1772 1773 1779; REPLACE PANEL, BLDG 1772 FOBK	78-M-5109  78-M-4617		PR-1524-77	
044	015	1966-1973	Petroleum Engineering - Installation of No Lead Gasoline & Diesel Fuel dispensing facilities, Bldg 637; Repair gas leak, Bldg 637 POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] station [Oversize separated]	78-M-5220	AU-00097		
044	016	1977-1978	MODIFY AND REPAIR HEATING AND ELECTRICAL SYSTEMS FOR OCCUPANCY, FOSC STOCKADE,  BLDG 1213	78-M-5666		PR-4265-77	
044	017	1978	Occupied Administrative Buildings [Photos]	78-O-0053			
044	018	1977-1978	REPAIR VAPOR RECOVERY SYSTEM,  PETROLEUM STATION, BLDG 637,  PSF MOTOR POOL [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated]	78-P-0082		PR-2647-78	
044	019	1973-1980	VAPOR RECOVERY SYSTEM,  PSF BLDG 637, POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] STATION [POLLUTION CONTROL]	78-P-0082		PR-2928-75  PR-2927-76	
044	020	1979	General Electric bid specification response about Ventilated dry-type secondary substation transformers	79-B-0155			
044	021	1979	INSTALL ELECTRICAL PANELS AND CONDUIT in 21 Family Housing Units [Replace power load], PSF 500 Area AND 600 AREA, FOBK Bldgs 523 527 529 531 604 605 606 607 629 631 [Oversize separated]	79-C-0009  79-B-0013	BF-00132-9J		
044	022	1977-1979	FABRICATE STEEL BAFFLES FOR INDOOR PISTOL RANGE [Firing Range], BLDG 1369	79-C-0013  79-B-0016		PR-3283-77	
044	023	1981-1994	Install 8-inch WATER CONNECTION AT ARGUELLO Boulevard, CITY AND COUNTY OF SAN FRANCISCO WATER DEPARTMENT	79-C-0020	AB-10021-2P		
044	024	1978-1979	PROVIDE DRAINAGE AT BATTERY MCKINNON-STOTSENBERG,  BLDGS 1430 AND 1400 AREA, PSF FAMILY HOUSING [Oversize separated]	79-C-0034  79-B-0048	AB-00315-9		
044	025	1976-1978	REPLACE SEWAGE SHREDDER [Comminutor],  BLDG 506  FOBK [Oversize separated]	79-C-0058	BU-00169-9	PR-5153-76	
044	026	1979	Clean & PAINT OIL FUEL TANK, Bldg 1349 PSF [Oversize separated]	79-C-0059	AB-00318-9K		
044	027	1980	REPLACE WATER MAIN,  BLDG 572  FOBK	79-C-0063			
044	028	1979	BOILER OPERATION AND MAINTENANCE [Equipment manuals]	79-C-0064	AU-00176-9		
044	029	1978-1980	ELECTRICAL REPAIRS [Rebuild overhead line], PSF 100 AREA, 500 Area, 700 Area, 800 Area, 1200 Area, MAIN POST	79-C-0070  77-C-0103  79-B-0096	AU-00173-9  AU-00174-9  AU-00175-9	PR-9131-77	
044	030	1979	REPLACE GALVANIZED IRON PIPES WITH COPPER PIPES,  BLDG 1,  FOMA  OFFICERS' CLUB	79-C-0073	UU-00197-9K		
044	031	1979	INSTALL FLOOD LIGHTING in PARKING AREA NEAR  BLDG 617, CENTRAL MAGAZINE,  & Bldg 1472 MOTOR POOL  PSF [Oversize separated]	79-C-0088  79-B-0104	AH-02042-9		
044	032	1977-1979	REPLACE DOORS, EXTERIOR SERVICE AREAS,  1400 AREA  FAMILY HOUSING PSF [Oversize separated]	79-C-0089	AF-00061-9		
044	033	1979-1980	REPLACE CONDENSATE RECEIVER TANK AND CITY WATER INLET,  BLDG 1040 BOILER PLANT PSF [Photos] [Oversize separated]	79-C-0090	AU-00167-9K  AU-00166-9K		
044	034	1979	Replacement of Condensate Tank & Piping, Replacement of Water Service Line, PSF Bldg 1040 Boiler Plant [Oversize separated]	79-C-0090			
044	035	1979-1980	INSTALL CHAIN-LINK FENCE,  LAMC Parking Lot, 1000 Area & 1100 Area PSF [Oversize separated]	79-C-0091	AL-00504-9L  AH-0257-9B		
044	036	1979-1980	GENERAL REPAIRS,  BLDGS 679 681 682 683, RELIGIOUS ACTIVITIES CENTER  PSF [Oversize separated]	79-C-0092	AB-00364-9  AB-00300-9		
045	001	1977-1980	REPLACE SEWAGE DUMPS & GRINDERS,  BLDG 840, SEWAGE LIFT STATION  FOBR [Oversize separated]	79-C-0094  79-B-0088	BF-00099-9K	PR-1760-78	
045	002		Cross reference sheet for 82-C-0462	79-C-0095			
045	003	1979-1980	REPLACE WALL AND CEILING OF BACK PORCH,   700 AREA FAMILY HOUSING  PSF	79-C-0097  79-B-0094	AF-00241-9		
045	004	1979	REPAIR FIRE DAMAGE,  QUARTERS 758-A 758-B PSF	79-C-0102  79-B-0122	AF-00234-9		
045	005	1979-1980	REPLACE ELECTRICAL PANELS AND WIRING [ca 1917, 1940] - FAMILY HOUSING  PSF,  500 AREA [Oversize separated]	79-C-0104	AF-00009-9K	PR-1743-78	
045	006	1979-1980	Tree trimming under electric lines, Plans of areas, PSF [Oversize separated]	79-C-0108  79-B-0141  79-B-0111	AB-00229		
045	007-008	1979-1980	OVERHAUL AUTOMOTIVE PAINT SPRAY BOOTH TO COMPLY WITH OSHA [Occupational Safety & Health Act] STANDARDS,  PSF  BLDG 926  [Oversize separated]  [2 FOLDERS]	79-C-0109  79-B-0145		PR-1766-78  PR-2968-78	
045	009	1978-1980	UPGRADE VENTILATION, BLDG 926, SPRAY PAINT ROOM [HEALTH HAZARD]	79-C-0109		PR-1766-78	
045	010	1979-1980	UPDATE SECURITY LIGHTING, PSF LAMC HAAF [Hamilton Army Air Field] [Oversize separated]	79-C-0112  79-B-0150	DH-02041-9L  AH-02057-9		
045	011	1978-1979	REPAIR ROOFS, Family Housing - BLDGS 1261 1262 1265 1268 1272 1273 1274  PSF	79-C-0113	AF-00031-9		
045	012	1977-1980	Replace ROOFING, BLDG 1152 LGH Gym	79-C-0114  79-B-0151	AB-00368-9		
045	013	1979-1980	REPLACE HOT WATER GENERATOR - LAUNDRY, PSF BLDG 1047 [Oversize separated]	79-C-0116  79-B-0161	AU-00026		
045	014	1979-1980	MODIFICATIONS TO COMPUTER ROOM TO IMPROVE FIRE SAFETY,  BLDG 650  PSF	79-C-0117  79-B-0162	AV-00006-9		
045	015	1979-1980	MODIFY COMPUTER ROOM TO IMPROVE FIRE SAFETY,  BLDG 650  PSF [Oversize separated]	79-C-0117  79-B-0162			
046	001	1979-1980	REPLACE STANDBY GENERATOR SET, BLDG 572, WATER RESERVOIR FOBK [Oversize separated]	79-C-0118	BU-00152-9		
046	002	1979	INSTALL EMERGENCY GENERATOR, BLDG 572 FOBK	79-C-0118	BU-00152-9		
046	003	1979	MODIFY DUCTS AND RELOCATE THERMOSTAT FOR HEATING SYSTEM, BLDG 37  PSF [Oversize separated]	79-C-0119	AU-00480-9		
046	004	1979-1980	DEMOLISH BLDG 69 AND CONCRETE STRUCTURES IN 200 Area AND 600 AREA PSF,  CRISSY FIELD, Bldg 271 [Oversize separated]	79-C-0123  79-B-0167  79-B-0183	AB-00643-9		
046	005	1979-1980	DEMOLISH BLDG 69  PSF [INCLUDING PHOTOS, COMPLIANCE, AND HISTORY - BUILT FOR PPIE (Panama-Pacific International Exposition)] [Oversize separated]	79-C-0123	AB-00675-9M		
046	006	1970-1980	CONVERSION OF 100 SERIES BARRACKS TO ADMINISTRATION, Proposed Post Administration Area Complex, BLDGS 100 101 102 103 104 105 [Microfiche] [Oversize separated]	79-D-0014	C-1079		
046	007	1977-1987	ECONOMIC ANALYSIS OF TROOP BARRACKS, 100 Area AND 1200 Area BUILDINGS; Conversion 100 Series Barracks to Administration Buildings [Oversize separated]	79-D-0014			
046	008-009	1977-1980	ECONOMIC ANALYSIS Between MODERNIZATION OF 100 Area AND 1200 Area BARRACKS OR NEW CONSTRUCTION BARRACKS, Enlisted Men's Barracks & Dining Facilities FY-81 PSF [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	79-D-0014			
046	010	1979-1980	FENCING & GUARD RAIL CONTRACT, Technical Specifications,  PSF  LAMC  FOBK  FOBR  FOMA [Oversize separated]	79-D-0053  79-B-0049	AB-02573-0  BT-01403-0		
046	011	1979	FENCING & Guard rail, Battery Dynamite on Lincoln Boulevard near Bldg 1399, Bldgs 129 1530 1590 1594 & West Pacific Avenue  PSF	79-D-0053	See Comments		
046	012	1980	FENCING, 909 Bunker Road by Rodeo Lake & Tennessee Point FOCR FOBR	79-D-0053	AB-02573  BT-01403		
046	013	1979-1980	FENCING, Harrison Road at Bldg 1349, Around oil storage tank  PSF	79-D-0053	AU-01270-0		
046	014	1979	FENCING, West Pacific Avenue adjacent to PSF Golf Course	79-D-0053	AB-01254		
046	015	1979	FENCING, Bldg 1530 at South Hughes Lane, Bldg 1590 at Wool Court, Bldg 1594 at Weston Court PSF	79-D-0053	AF-01252		
046	016	1979	FENCING, Bldg 129 PSF	79-D-0053			
046	017	1979	FENCING, Motor Pool T-623 & T-627 PSF	79-D-0053	AD-01173		
046	018-019	1979-1981	FLOORING CONTRACT, Various buildings PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA LAMC [2 folders]	79-D-0060  79-B-0169			
046	020	1979-1980	FLOORING CONTRACT, Family Housing, PSF FOBK  FOBR FOCR FOMA LAMC [Oversize separated]	79-D-0060  79-B-0061	BF-01306-0J  UF-01308-0J		
046	021	1979	PAVING, Bldg 135 Parking Lot PSF	79-D-0061	AB-00582		
046	022	1979-1980	PAVING, Bldgs T-1055 T-1056 T-1057 T-1058 T-1059 T-1060 T-1061 T-1062, Parking Area & part of Kendall Drive & General Kennedy Avenue & Birmingham Road PSF [Oversize separated]	79-D-0061	AB-00370		
046	023	1979	PAVING, Eddie Road PSF	79-D-0061	AB-00370		
046	024	1979	PAVING, Marina Gate to West End of Bldg 1188 on Mason Street PSF	79-D-0061	AB-00689		
046	025	1979	PAVING, West end of Bldg 1188 westward to Marshall Avenue PSF	79-D-0061	AB-00689		
046	026	1979	PAVING, Marshall Avenue & Mason Street Intersection PSF	79-D-0061	AB-00689		
047	001	1979	PAVING, Marshall & Mason Street Intersection going west 160 feet PSF	79-D-0061	AB-00689		
047	002	1979	PAVING, New Mason Street opposite Halleck Street intersection PSF	79-D-0061	AB-00689		
047	003	1979	PAVING, Mason Street opposite Bldgs 653 655 PSF	79-D-0061	AB-00689		
047	004	1979	PAVING, Intersection Old Mason Street to New Mason Street by Bldg 609 PSF	79-D-0061	AB-00689		
047	005	1979	PAVING, Parking Lot, North Side of Old Mason Street by Bldg 609 PSF	79-D-0061	AB-00689		
047	006	1979	PAVING, Thornburg Road & Part of Kendall Drive & part of General Kennedy Avenue PSF	79-D-0061	AB-00370		
047	007	1979	PAVING, Sternberg Road PSF	79-D-0061	AB-00370		
047	008	1979	PAVING, Parking Area & Roadway in front of Bldg 1331 PSF	79-D-0061	AB-00373		
047	009	1979	Roofing repair, Bldg 95 1219	79-D-0093	AB-01316-0J		
047	010	1979-1980	Replace leaky roof, Bldg 1151, LGH swimming pool	79-D-0093	AP-01544-0J		
047	011	1979	Roofing repair, GENERAL WAREHOUSE CONSOLIDATED SUPPLY,  BLDG 1184 PSF	79-D-0093	AB-00352  AB-00367		
047	012	1979	ROOFING, BLDGS 1185 1186 1187 PSF	79-D-0093	AB-01315-0J		
047	013	1987	Gas Services Contract, FOMA, with monthly summaries	79-F-3060			
047	014	1988	PG AND E [PG&E - PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC] VOUCHERS,  LETTERMAN HOSPITAL - Electric service contract with monthly summaries	79-F-3520			
047	015-017	1986-1987	Gas Services Contract, Main Post PSF, FOSC, LAMC, with monthly summaries [3 folders]	79-F-3604			
047	018-019	1987-1988	UTILITY PAY VOUCHERS & Summaries - Gas service contract, PSF Main Post, FOSC, LAMC, FOMA [2 folders]	79-F-3604			
047	020	1987-1988	GAS Service contracts with monthly summaries [utilities], PSF Main Post, FOSC, FOMA, Family Housing, LAMC	79-F-3604			
047	021	1987-1988	PG AND E [PG&E - PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC] VOUCHERS  LAMC  MAIN POST  FOSC - Gas service contract with monthly summaries	79-F-3604			
047	022-023	1988	PG AND E [PG&E - PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC] VOUCHERS - Gas service contract with monthly summaries [2 folders]	79-F-3604			
048	001-002	1988	PG AND E [PG&E - PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC] VOUCHERS - Gas service contract with monthly summaries [2 folders]	79-F-3604			
048	003-004	1988	PG AND E [PG&E - PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC] VOUCHERS - Gas service contract with monthly summaries [2 folders]	79-F-3604			
048	005	1988	PG AND E [PG&E - PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC] VOUCHERS - Gas service contract with monthly summaries	79-F-3604			
048	006	1988	PG AND E [PG&E - PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC] VOUCHERS - LAMC  MAIN POST  FOSC - Gas service contract with monthly summaries	79-F-3604			
048	007	1988	PG AND E [PG&E - PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC] VOUCHERS - LAMC  BLDG 1040 Boiler Plant - Gas service contract with monthly summaries	79-F-3604			
048	008		Cross reference sheet for 79-F-3632	79-F-3611			
048	009		Cross reference sheet for 79-F-3632	79-F-3622			
048	009A	1979-1996	Pacific Gas and Electric [PG&E] Company Gas Service, PSF	79-F-3622			
048	010	1987-1990	Utility Summary & Details PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR [BBC] FOPO, Bldgs 42 310 1010 1011 1012 1013 1033 1100, PG&E Billing	79-F-3632  78-C-0017  79-F-3611 +			
048	011	1979	REPAIRS TO SEWAGE LIFT STATION,  BLDG 840  FOBR	79-F-5371	BF-01094-9K		
048	012		Cross reference sheet for 79-M-3351	79-M-1093			
048	013	1979	Remove approximately 200-250 feet of pipe leading from Number 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 boilers & replace with black iron pipe into which all blow-down lines empty, PSF Bldg 1040 Boiler Plant	79-M-1138			
048	014	1979	SANITATION  PSF, Dump debris generated by Roads & Pavements Shop, Disposal at San Quentin	79-M-1511	AU-00664-9M		
048	015		Cross reference sheet for 79-M-3351	79-M-1948			
048	016	1979	Christmas Tree correspondence  PSF	79-M-2061			
048	017	1980	Land management, Christmas Tree PSF	79-M-2061			
048	018	1979	MODIFY A/C [Air conditioning] DUCTS TO IMPROVE SECURITY,  BLDGS 38 241  PSF [Oversize separated]	79-M-2851	AH-00003-9		
048	019	1978-1979	MODIFY RESTROOM FOR HANDICAPPED ACCESSIBILITY, BLDG 37  PSF [Oversize separated]	79-M-2854	AA-00003-9		
048	020	1977-1979	MODIFY Women's LATRINE,  BLDG 220, Post Headquarters, PSF [Oversize separated]	79-M-3174		PR-6336-77	
048	021	1979	REMOVE ASBESTOS INSULATION [Lagging] ON STEAM LINE, BLDG 1040  PSF	79-M-3212	AU-00160-79		
048	022	1979	Refinish handball & basketball courts, Bldgs 63 1152 1226 - NOTICE OF FINAL INSPECTION	79-M-3215			
048	023	1979	INSTALL NEW FLOORING, VINYL ASBESTOS TILE,  BLDG 643 PSF [Oversize separated]	79-M-3217	AB-00314-9		
048	024	1979	INSTALL SLIDING WOOD GATES & railing for safety,  BLDG 1063  PSF LAMC [Oversize separated]	79-M-3221	AL-00005-9L		
048	025	1978-1979	REMODEL KITCHEN, PSF BLDG 572, PRESIDIO KINDERGARTEN [Oversize separated]	79-M-3222	AP-00041-9J		
048	026	1978-1979	REPAIR CEILING WATER DAMAGE, ADMINISTRATIVE BUILDINGS,  FOBK BLDG 636 [Oversize separated]	79-M-3224	AB-00016-9K		
048	027	1979	CONSTRUCT METAL DUST / DUCT COLLECTOR,  BLDG 1051 PSF [Oversize separated]	79-M-3229	AL-02001-9L		
048	028	1979	INSTALL TORT DUST COLLECTOR,  LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER [LAMC], BLDG 1051, BRACE AND LIMB SHOP	79-M-3229	AL-02001-9		
048	029	1979	DISPOSE OF CONTAMINATED WASTE,  BLDG 1100 LAMC	79-M-3351  79-M-1093  79-M-1948	AU-00311-79		
048	030	1979	CONSTRUCT INTERIOR CONCRETE WALL, PSF BLDG 1471 CENTRAL MAGAZINE [Oversize separated]	79-M-4073	AD-00051-9		
048	031	1979	Repair Door Hardware, Install New Doors and Security Screens, Bldg 649 & 100-A PSF [Oversize separated]	79-M-4076	AH-02057-9C  AZ-00198-9		
048	032	1979	INSTALL DOOR, SUPPLY ROOM, Bldg 67  PSF; Security Improvements Plan [Oversize separated]	79-M-4079	AE-00010-9		
048	033	1979	REPLACE BLOWER, Fan assembly,  BLDG 1,  OFFICERS' CLUB  FOMA	79-M-4167	UU-00755-9K		
048	034	1979	CLEAN KITCHEN EXHAUST SYSTEMS, Bldgs 101 135 1208 1218  PSF	79-M-4463	AU-00739-9K		
049	001	1979	DISPOSE OF LEAKING CANS OF Leading DS2 TOXIC & HAZARDOUS  MATERIAL,  BLDG 1207  FOSC	79-M-4490	AU-00771-9J		
049	002	1980	TEST ELEVATORS, BLDG 1012, EMERGENCY REPAIRS, LAMC	79-M-4527			
049	003	1979	INSTALL DOOR AND SECURITY HASP, PSF BLDG 1218, MILITARY POLICE ARMS ROOM [Oversize separated]	79-M-4849	A2-03031-9		
049	004	1979	INSTALL GAS HEATER AND STEEL DOOR, PSF BLDG 215,  FORMER BUS STOP	79-M-4950	AX-00039-9L		
049	005	1980	INSTALL TILE, MEMORIAL GARDEN - POST CHAPEL, BLDG 130 PSF	79-M-4952	AW-00019-9L		
049	006	1979	REPAIR GATE VALVES & flanges,  BLDG 1040  PSF	79-M-5233	AU-00823-9		
049	007	1977-1979	URINAL WATER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM REPLACEMENT, Men's Latrine,  BLDG 135  PSF	79-M-5270	AU-00162-9K		
049	008	1979	CONSTRUCT POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] SEPARATOR,  BLDG 638,  OIL STORAGE AREA DIKE AND OIL AND GREASE INTERCEPTOR [POLLUTION ABATEMENT] PSF [Oversize separated]	79-M-5280	AU-00237-9K		
049	009	1978-1979	CONSTRUCT PROTECTIVE BARRIER FOR MURAL,   BLDG 130,  PSF CHAPEL [Oversize separated]	79-M-5314	AW-00004-9L		
049	010	1977-1982	MARIN HEADLANDS [SEWERAGE]  SEWAGE System STUDY; Water Treatment Plant Improvements, Volume 2	80-B-9484			
049	011	1979-1980	Grounds maintenance, Sports Fields, Lobos Creek, Mountain Lake PSF	80-C-0013  79-B-0165			
049	012	1979-1981	MODIFY WINDOWS & SLIDING DOORS [security improvements], Bldg 770, Family Quarters 700 Area & 800 Area PSF [Oversize separated]	80-C-0014  79-B-0147	AF-00249-9		
049	013	1981	LOBOS CREEK FLOW CONTROL PROJECT [Oversize separated]	80-C-0015	AU-00158-9		
049	014-015	1977-1981	REPLACE HOT AND COLD WATER PIPING [Water service lines],  PSF BLDGS 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 51 56 57 58 59 64 65, FUNSTON AVENUE Quarters [2 folders]	80-C-0019  80-B-0015	AF-00051-9  AF-02225-0J	PR-5242-75	
049	016	1978-1981	CLEAN SANITARY SEWERS,  PSF FOBK FOBR [Oversize separated]	80-C-0021  80-B-0018  78-B-0049	AU-00148-9J		
049	017	1980	FLUSH AND CLEAN SANITARY SEWERS IN PSF FOBK FOBR [Oversize separated]	80-C-0021  80-B-0018	AU-00148		
049	018	1980	REPAIR STAIRS IN BLDG 102  PSF [Oversize separated]	80-C-0033  80-B-0032	AC-01325-0		
049	019	1980	INSTALL WATER LINE - FOBR ROSENSTOCK HOUSING, PUMP STATION on Bosworth Road, AND FOCR FIRE STATION [Water consumption at FOBK FOBR FOCR - BBC] [Oversize separated]	80-C-0054  80-B-0047	BU-02649-0J		
049	020	1979-1980	RESURFACE TENNIS COURTS BY BLDG 1147 PSF	80-C-0055  80-B-0044	AP-01132-9J		
049	021	1978-1981	UPGRADE VAPOR RECOVERY SYSTEM,  BLDG 637,  POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] STATION PSF [Oversize separated]	80-C-0063	AU-03006-0J		
049	022	1980	REMOVE AND REPLACE HARDWOOD FLOORING, Basketball Court, GYMNASIUM, BLDG 1152 PSF [Oversize separated]	80-C-0065  80-B-0052	AB-02445-0J		
049	023	1980	CONSTRUCT DEBRIS TRANSFER STATION  ON MORRIS ROAD PSF [INCLUDING DETERMINATION OF EFFECT NHPA] [Photos]	80-C-0068	AB-03341-0		
050	001	1980-1982	INSTALL AIR CONDITIONER, PSF BLDG 102, COMPUTER ROOM in basement [Oversize separated]	80-C-0069	AC-01952		
050	002	1980	INTERIOR PAINTING AND GENERAL MAINTENANCE, FOBK BLDGS 405 407 533 601 602 644; REROOF BLDG FOBK 533;  PAINT INTERIOR FOBK BLDGS 405 533 601 602	80-C-0069	AZ-00226-9  BZ-03426-0		
050	003	1980-1981	REPAIR FLOORS to meet OSHA [Occupational Safety & Health Act] requirements,  BLDG 1040 BOILER PLANT PSF [Oversize separated]	80-C-0071  80-B-0056	AU-03002-0J		
050	004	1980-1981	REMOVAL OF ASBESTOS AND REPLACEMENT OF FIBER GLASS INSULATION ON PIPING, BLDGS 38 39 220 1040  PSF	80-C-0073  80-B-0061	AU-02967-0		
050	005	1979-1980	REPLACE SEWER DRAIN,  POST CHAPEL  PSF [IN VICINITY OF BLDG 130]	80-C-0084	AU-01642-0J		
050	006-007	1979-1980	RELOCATION OF MEDICAL LABORATORY FROM EFB [EAST FORT BAKER] TO LAIR  [LETTERMAN ARMY INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH], BLDG 1110 [2 folders]	80-C-0110  80-B-0110	C-2013		
050	008-010	1989-1990	RENOVATE BLDG 103-B,  TRANSMITTALS [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	80-C-0173			
050	010A	1980	Army-wide Energy Awareness Program – Program Management Plan	80-C-0191			
050	011		Cross reference sheet for 83-C-0227	80-C-0216			
050	012	1979-1980	FENCING on Bldgs 1470 & 1471, Central Magazine PSF	80-D-0022	AD-01567-0J		
050	013	1980	FENCING, Park Boulevard & West Pacific Avenue	80-D-0022	AT-03415-0J		
050	014	1980-1981	REPLACE GUARD RAIL, Arguello Boulevard near view parking [Inspiration Point]	80-D-0022	AB-01086-1J		
050	015	1980-1981	REPLACE FENCE, Bldg 1773  PSF	80-D-0022	AU-01962-0J		
050	016	1981	REPLACE GUARD RAIL, FOBK Tunnel; Install Barb Wire Fence PSF	80-D-0022	BB-01648  AF-01239-1  AE-01239-1J		
050	017	1981	INSPECTION REPORTS FOR FENCE & GUARD RAIL contract  PSF	80-D-0022		ENG-B2	
050	018	1980	PAVING, Bus Terminal at Parade Ground  PSF	80-D-0028	AB-81620-0J		
050	019	1980-1981	INSPECTION REPORT FOR ROADS & PAVEMENT contract	80-D-0028			
050	020	1980-1981	EXTERIOR PAINTING,  ADMINISTRATION BLDGS PSF AND SUBPOSTS [Oversize separated]	80-D-0029			
050	021	1980	REPLACE ROOFS,  VARIOUS BUILDINGS  PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA LAMC	80-D-0031  80-B-0025			
051	001	1975-1981	ROOFING, Bldg 1208 PSF	80-D-0031  75-C-0125  79-D-0093	AH-01313-0J		
051	002	1980	ROOFING, Bldg 1511  PSF	80-D-0031	AF-02227-0		
051	003	1981	ROOFING, Bldgs 102 105 106  PSF	80-D-0031	AB-03720-0		
051	004	1981	ROOFING, Bldgs 100 101 103 104  PSF	80-D-0031	AB-03720-0J		
051	005	1980-1981	ROOFING, Bldg 1299 PSF	80-D-0031	AB-01833-0J		
051	006	1980	ROOFING, Bldg 1226 PSF	80-D-0031	AP-01522-0J		
051	007	1980	ROOFING, Bldg 1522  PSF	80-D-0031	AF-03766-0		
051	008	1980-1981	ROOFING, Bldg 765-E & 765-F PSF	80-D-0031	AF-01845-0J		
051	009	1980	ROOFING, Bldg 1326-A 1326-B 1555  PSF	80-D-0031	AF-01836-0J  AF-01842-0J		
051	010	1980	ROOFING, Bldg 1275-A  1290-B  PSF	80-D-0031	See comments		
051	011	1978-1980	ROOFING, Bldg 682  PSF	80-D-0031	AB-00401-9K		
051	012	1980-1981	ROOFING, Bldgs 1202 1203 1208  PSF	80-D-0031	AB-03823-0J		
051	013	1980-1981	Repair roof, ENLISTED MEN'S BARRACKS WITHOUT MESS,  BLDG 1202 PSF	80-D-0031			
051	014	1970-1980	Repair roof & concrete sidewalks & curbs, Log Cabin, BLDG 1299 PSF	80-D-0031	AB-01833-0  AP-00114		
051	015	1980-1981	Inspection Reports for Roofing contract  PSF	80-D-0031			
051	016		Cross reference sheet for 81-C-0094	80-D-0051			
051	017-019	1955-1982	BACHELOR OFFICER QUARTERS, 160-MAN & 385-MAN, VOLUMES 1 AND 2 [LGH Architectural Design & Color Guidance; NHPA COMPLIANCE] [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	80-D-0102	C-1071 724.10		
051	020-022	1971-1988	LAMC [LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER] Seismic UPGRADE AND ANNEX ADDITION, FY-87, VOLUME 1 [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	80-D-0102	C-2036	PN 130	
051	023	1981-1982	HANDBALL COURT ADDITION TO MAIN GYMNASIUM,  BLDG 63 PSF [Oversize separated]	80-D-0102	C-1110		
051	024	1980-1981	INSTALL SHUTTER FAN,  BLDG 1051,  BRACE AND LIMB SHOP	80-M-0199	AL-03627-0J		
051	025	1979	REPAIR CRACKED CEILING AND WALLS,  BLDG 65 PSF [Oversize separated]	80-M-0999	AF-01154-9J		
051	026	1979-1980	INSTALL RETAINING WALL, REINFORCED CONCRETE,  QUARTERS 1562 PSF [PHOTOS]	80-M-1002  80-Q-0002	AF-00307-9K		
051	027	1979-1980	INSTALL ELECTRIC DOOR, PSF BLDG 937 [Oversize separated]	80-M-1005	AD-00073-9		
051	028	1979-1980	REMODEL KITCHEN AREA,  QUARTERS 1000, General Officers' Quarters PSF	80-M-1010	AF-01000-0J		
051	029	1978-1980	CONVERSION OF COOLER BOX TO  FREEZER BOX,  BLDG 1243  PSF	80-M-1011	AD-00049-9P		
051	030	1979	REPAIR WATER REGULATOR,  BLDG 1040  BOILER PLANT PSF	80-M-1091	AU-01323-0J		
051	031	1979	REMOVE GARAGES,  FOBR BLDGS 933 935 938 943 [Oversize separated]	80-M-1292	BF-01089-9		
051	032	1979-1980	LANDSCAPE Area & REMOVE CONCRETE SLAB & INSTALL FENCE,  FOMA QUARTERS 9, AFTER BUILDING DEMOLITION  [FOR GGNRA] [Oversize separated]	80-M-1293	UF-00291-1J		
051	033	1979-1980	REPAIR & retube HOT WATER GENERATOR FOR Swimming POOL,   BLDG 1151  PSF	80-M-1513	AU-01454-0J		
051	034	1979-1980	DISPOSE OF PAINT THINNER  [HAZARDOUS material],  BLDG 280  PSF	80-M-1609	AU-01704-0J		
051	035	1979-1980	VARIOUS REPAIRS TO KITCHEN including flooring - PSF FIRE STATION,  BLDG 218	80-M-2471  78-D-0053  77-D-0048	AU-00692-9  AB-00310-9K		
052	001	1979-1980	INSTALL ROLL-UP SHUTTER ON PHARMACY WINDOW,  VETERINARY Activity, PSF BLDG 668	80-M-2475	AL-01191-0J		
052	002	1978-1980	REPLACE HEATING SYSTEM, Bldg 67  PSF [Oversize separated]	80-M-2484	AU-00151-9		
052	003	1979-1980	VARIOUS REPAIRS [Painting, Heating, Restrooms], RECREATION CENTER,  BLDG 1331, FOSC [Oversize separated]	80-M-2487	AP-00263-9		
052	004	1979-1980	OVERHAUL PUMP VALVES- WATER PLANT,  BLDG 1773  PSF	80-M-3340	AU-01463-0J		
052	005	1979-1980	Repair doors, Bldg 1243, PSF Warehouse	80-M-3883	AD-00121-9		
052	006	1979-1980	MODIFY DUCT TO INSTALL SPRAY BOOTH & VENT, BASEMENT  BLDG 35  PSF	80-M-3885  80-Q-0096	AS-00063-9P		
052	007	1980	INSTALL Alarms & EMERGENCY EXIT DEVICES, PSF BLDG 122,  ARTS AND CRAFTS Building [Oversize separated]	80-M-3886	AP-00098-9		
052	008	1978-1980	INSTALL SUMP PUMP,  BLDG 930  PSF [Oversize separated]	80-M-3897	AD-00006-9		
052	009	1980	REPAIR FIRE DAMAGE,  QUARTERS 1516-C PSF [Oversize separated]	80-M-3900	AF-01891-0J		
052	010	1980	CHEMICAL ANALYSIS FOR LEAD CONTENT OF GASOLINE INFILTRATING SANITARY SEWER SYSTEM,  BLDG 206  PSF	80-M-4148	AB-02412-0J		
052	011	1980	REMOVE ASBESTOS INSULATION,  BLDG 1062 PSF	80-M-4242	AU-02300-0		
052	012	1980	CERTIFY TANKS,  POL [PETROLEUM, Oil, & Lubricants] STATION,  BLDG 637  PSF [Oversize separated]	80-M-4752	AU-02608-0J		
052	013	1980	CLEAN OIL FROM  MANHOLE WITH SOLVENT, SHERIDAN AVENUE BETWEEN Bldgs 100 AND 101 PSF	80-M-4926	AU-03041-0J		
052	014	1980	SERVICE STEAM CONVECTORS,  BLDG 1389, FOSC CHAPEL PSF	80-M-5423	AU-03190-0J		
052	015	1979-1980	CONSTRUCT CONCRETE HOLDING AREA FOR PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] TRANSFER STORAGE,  PSF  BLDG 680	80-M-5485	AU-00790-9J		
052	016	1980-1981	REPLACE EXTERIOR Lighting WITH EXPLOSION PROOF LIGHTING AND SWITCHES to meet OSHA standards, PSF BLDGS 67 & 942,  GASOLINE AND OIL STORAGE Building [Oversize separated]	80-M-5494	AD-02158-0J		
052	017	1979-1981	INSTALL FILM PROCESSOR, SINKS, CRANE, & EYE WASH, PSF  WATER SUPPLY  BLDG 1244 [Oversize separated]	80-M-5495	AP-00259-9		
052	018	1979-1980	INSTALL GUARD RAIL  - POWER PLANT,  BLDG 1040 PSF	80-M-5498	AU-00585-0J		
052	019	1979-1980	INSTALL SECURITY LIGHTING,  BLDG 1470 CENTRAL MAGAZINE PSF	80-M-5502	AD-01656-0J		
052	020	1977-1981	UPGRADE EXHAUST SYSTEM TO MEET OSHA STANDARDS,   OFFICE MACHINE REPAIR SHOP,  BLDG 643  PSF	80-M-5508	AB-03011-0		
052	021	1979-1980	BUILD NEW INLET AND CONNECT TO EXISTING STORM DRAIN,  BLDG 650  PSF [Oversize separated]	80-M-5531	AV-01369-0J		
052	022	1980	OVERHAUL PUMP ASSEMBLY,  BLDG 205, SEWAGE LIFT STATION   PSF	80-M-5909	AU-03142-0J		
052	023	1966-1980	Exchange gasoline dispensing items for POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] facility, Bldg 626 637 PSF [Oversize separated]	80-M-5945	AD-01298-0		
052	024	1980	EXCHANGE GASOLINE DISPENSING FOR POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] FACILITY, BLDG 637 PSF	80-M-5945	AD-01298-0		
052	025	1979-1980	MODIFY EXHAUST SYSTEM, PSF BLDG 924,  SMALL ARMS SHOP LAMC [Oversize separated]	80-M-6053	AD-00098-9J		
052	026	1980	CERTIFY Diesel TANK NO. 6,  POL [PETROLEUM, Oil, & Lubricants] STATION,  BLDG 637  PSF	80-M-6123	AU-03346-0J		
052	027	1980	INSTALL LADDERS TO PETROLEUM & GASOLINE  STORAGE TANKS,  BLDG 637  PSF	80-M-6502	AU-03343-0J		
052	028	1980-1981	LAMC Hazardous Waste Activities, DISPOSAL OF CONTAMINATED CHEMICALS	80-M-7198			
052	029	1979-1980	REPLACE LADDERS,  BLDG 1349 & Install Guard Rail Line, Bldg 1040, Power Plant PSF	80-Q-0109	AU-00586-0J  AU-00585-0J		
052	030	1987-1989	Utilities Contract - Presidio Package Beverage Store, PSF Bldg 135	80-S-0001			
052	031	1980-1981	INSTALL 4-POST ELECTRIC HOIST,  BLDG 937  PSF [Oversize separated]	81-C-0026	AD-02797-0		
052	032	1978-1981	REPLACE ELECTRIC  LOAD CENTERS AND WIRING - 900 AREA  PSF, Bldgs 952 953 954 955 956 957 958 959 960 961 962 963 964 965 966	81-C-0038	AF-00075-9J		
052	033-034	1981	GROUNDS MAINTENANCE AND SPRINKLER REPAIR, PSF FOBK FOMA, BUILDINGS AND SPORTS FIELDS [2 folders]	81-C-0042  81-B-0007	AB-03084-0		
052	035	1980-1982	INSTALL WELDING BENCH AND EXHAUST FANS,  BLDG 926  PSF	81-C-0066	AD-03549-0		
052	036	1978-1982	REPLACE KITCHEN SINK CABINET,  BLDGS 100 124 & 900 AREA PSF	81-C-0074	AF-00071-9J		
052	037-038	1981-1982	INSTALL OVERHEAD CRANE AND HYDRAULIC HOIST, BLDG 937  PSF [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	81-C-0076	AD-01787-1J		
053	001	1982	Dankas CRANE CERTIFICATION MAINTENANCE AND PARTS MANUAL, BLDG 937 PSF [Oversize separated]	81-C-0076	AD-01787-1		
053	002	1982	Replacement of existing main gas lines & branch connections plan, FOBK FOBR [Oversize separated]	81-C-0081	BU-02015-1  BU-02447-1		
053	003	1981	Replacement of existing main gas lines & branch connections,  FOBK  FOBR [Oversize separated]	81-C-0081	BU-02447-1  BU-02015-1		
053	004	1980-1982	REPAIR CHIMNEYS,  PSF Bldgs 1201 1202 1203 1204 1205 1206 1207 1208 1216 1217 1218	81-C-0085	AB-81600-0J		
053	005	1980-1982	RESURFACE SHOWERS & Install Acrylic flooring,  BLDG 1151 PSF	81-C-0086  81-B-0043	AP-01156-A		
053	006	1980-1982	Repair second floor & LEVELING BLDGS,  BLDGS 213 216 683 1188	81-C-0087	AB-81612-0J		
053	007	1981-1982	CLEAN SANITARY  SEWERS,  PSF 100 Area, 300 Area, 400 Area, 500 Area, 600 Area [Oversize separated]	81-C-0088  81-B-0059	AU-02665-1J		
053	008	1981-1982	REPAIRS TO MANHOLES, Cables, AND TELEPHONE POLES TO CORRECT OSHA CODE INFRACTIONS PSF [Oversize separated]	81-C-0089	AE-03172-1		
053	009-010	1980-1982	INSTALLATION ASSESSMENT  PSF,  TOXIC AND HAZARDOUS MATERIAL AND CONTAMINATION, Landfills & Disposal Areas, Installation Restoration Program [2 folders]	81-C-0093			
053	011	1983	Final Installation Assessment of PSF	81-C-0093			
053	012-014	1980-1982	Remodel of ANIMAL DISEASE PREVENTION AND CONTROL FACILITY, BLDG 668 PSF [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	81-C-0094  80-D-0051	AL-02191-0		
053	015	1981-1985	REFUSE COLLECTION   PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR [BBC]	81-C-0095	AB-84109-4J +		
053	016	1980-1982	REPLACE 6-inch WATER MAIN from Bldgs 627 628 to Bldg 643 PSF [Oversize separated]	81-C-0099	AU-81652-0		
053	017	1981-1982	REPAIR automated FOLDING DOORS,  BLDG 50,  PSF OFFICERS' CLUB [Oversize separated]	81-C-0100	AP-02070-1J		
054	001-007	1977-1987	LAIR [LETTERMAN ARMY INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH] HAZARDOUS CHEMICAL STORAGE BUILDING, FY-80,  EMMCA, VOLUMES 1 2 AND 3 [NHPA COMPLIANCE PROPERTY TRANSFER] [Photos] [Oversize separated] [7 Folders]	81-C-0113 72-C-0078 81-B-0045	C-2023		
054	008	1981	HAZARDOUS CHEMICAL STORAGE BUILDING LAIR, ON-SITE FILL  Soil Sample	81-C-0113			
054	009-010	1979-1980	Federal Emergency Management Agency [FEMA] - Space Utilization Requests PSF [2 folders]	81-C-0213		PN-0016	
054	011	1981-1984	EXTERIOR REPAIRS,  BLDG 105 PSF	81-C-0213  82-C-0145  81-B-0124	AB-03011-1J		
055	001-009	1980-1985	CONVERSION OF BLDG 105 FOR FEDERAL EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AGENCY [FEMA], VOLUMES 1 2 3 4 5 AND 6 [NHPA COMPLIANCE] [Photos & Microfiche] [Oversize separated] [9 Folders]	81-C-0213  81-B-0124	C-1108		
055	010-011	1981	Conversion of PSF Bldg 105 for FEMA [Federal Emergency Management Agency], OPERATING AND MAINTENANCE INSTRUCTIONS, IFB [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	81-C-0213			
056	001-022	1981-1982	CONVERSION of PSF BLDG 105 for FEMA [Federal Emergency Management Agency], TRANSMITTALS & Submittals [Oversize separated] [22 FOLDERS]	81-C-0213  81-B-0124			
056	023-024	1977-1987	ENLISTED BARRACKS WITHOUT DINING FACILITY, VOLUME 2 [Enlisted Barracks with Dining, Administration, & Supply] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	81-C-0217	C-1096	PN-119	
056	025-026	1977-1982	ENLISTED BARRACKS WITHOUT MESS, 500-MAN [Enlisted Barracks with Dining, Administration, & Supply] [Photos] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	81-C-0217	C-1096	PN-119  T-246  PN-98  T272  T262	
056	027-028	1976-1982	EMERGENCY EXPANSION CAPABILITY PLAN LAMC [LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER]; Maximum Expansion Capability Plan (Limited) [2 folders]	81-C-0219			
056	029		Cross reference sheet for 89-B-0002	81-C-0234			
056	030-031	1982-1984	SANDING WOOD FLOORS, Replace flooring, & Retread Stairs in VARIOUS BUILDINGS,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA LAMC [2 FOLDERS]	81-D-0073  81-B-0032	AT-03397-3J		
057	001		Cross reference sheet for 82-C-0005	81-D-0079			
057	002	1981	FEASIBILITY STUDY, LANDSCAPE PLANNING, Enlisted FAMILY HOUSING QUARTERS PSF	81-D-0125			
057	003	1982	DESIGN ANALYSIS, LANDSCAPE ENLISTED FAMILY HOUSING Quarters PSF, Specification 6473	81-D-0125			
057	004	1980-1981	REPAIR CANOPY, RECREATION CENTER ENTRANCE,  BLDG 1331  PSF [Oversize separated]	81-M-0177  81-Q-0005	AP-02333-0J		
057	005	1980-1981	Install ROAD DELINEATORS, Mason Street PSF	81-M-0178	AB-01161-1J		
057	006	1980-1981	EXTEND RAILING, INSTALL GRATING,  BLDG 1040 PSF [Oversize separated]	81-M-0191	AU-03588-0J		
057	007	1979-1981	REPAIR BASEMENT DRAINAGE, Bldg 952 PSF [Oversize separated]	81-M-0196	AF-00298-9K		
057	008	1981	INSTALL SAUNA in BLDGS 63 1151 & Install fans in Bldgs 1051 1151 1226, PSF	81-M-0199	AP-01246-1J		
057	009-010	1980-1981	INSTALL EXHAUST FANS in BLDGS 1051 1151 1226, AND Install SAUNAS in BLDGS 63 1151, PSF [2 FOLDERS]	81-M-0199	AP-01247-1  AP-03057-0 +		
057	011	1981	Replace POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] dispensing equipment, Bldg 637 PSF	81-M-0311	AD-01298-0		
057	012	1980	REPAIR SEWER LINE, FOBK FOBR, BAKER-BARRY TUNNEL	81-M-0763	BU-01055-1J		
057	013	1980	Trim trees, Replace dance floor, RECREATION CENTER, BLDG 1331 PSF [Oversize separated]	81-M-0803	AP-00263-9	PR-3653-74	
057	014	1980	REPLACE HEAT EXCHANGERS,  BLDGS 1014 1016 1051  PSF	81-M-0864	AU-01072-1J		
057	015	1980	EVALUATE & CERTIFY DIESEL TANK NO. 5,  BLDG 637  PSF	81-M-1036	AU-01095-1J		
057	016	1980	DISPOSAL OF PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] INSULATING OIL [HAZARDOUS MATERIAL], LAIR BLDG 1110  PSF	81-M-1240	AU-01301-1J		
057	017	1980	REPAIR EJECTOR SYSTEM [Expeller] FOR SEWAGE SYSTEM,  BLDG 940  PSF	81-M-1352	AU-01329-1J		
057	018	1980-1981	REPAIR PUMP - BLDG 1794  PSF	81-M-1730	AU-01474-0J		
057	019	1980-1981	REPLACE FUEL FILTER AT POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] STATION, BLDG 637  PSF	81-M-1742	AD-01320-1J		
057	020	1981	Evaluate & CERTIFY GASOLINE TANKS,  BLDG 637  PSF, POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] FACILITY	81-M-2217	AU-01725-1J		
057	021	1981	PUMP OUT SLUDGE from blow down tank [HAZARDOUS MATERIAL], BLDG 1040  PSF	81-M-2227	AU-01707-1J		
057	022	1981	REPAIR SEWER LINE TO SAN FRANCISCO CITY MAIN,  FOMA	81-M-2615	UU-01802-1J		
057	023	1981	EMERGENCY REPAIR to SEWER LINE, FOBK FOBR, BAKER-BARRY TUNNEL	81-M-2636	BU-01910-1J		
057	024	1980-1981	REPLACE ROOF FLASHINGS, 23 Buildings,  PSF  400 AREA, Bldgs 401 402 403 404 406 407 409 410 411 412 413 414 416 417 419 420 421 422 423 424 428 432 434 [Oversize separated]	81-M-2980	AF-01849-0J		
057	025	1980-1981	CONSTRUCT WOOD RETAINING WALL TO PROTECT GAS REGULATORS,  BLDG 1515 PSF [Oversize separated]	81-M-2982	AF-01984-0J		
057	026	1980-1981	INSTALL GREASE SEPARATOR TO SANITARY SEWER FROM CAFETERIA (TO PREVENT GREASE IN STORM DRAIN),   BLDG 211  PSF [Oversize separated]	81-M-2983	AX-03568-0J		
057	027	1980-1981	INSTALL SWIMMING POOL Person LIFTER,  BLDG 1151, LAMC PSF [Oversize separated]	81-M-2985	AP-01130-1J		
057	027A	1981-1982	Letterman Army Institute of Research [LAIR] Elevator Deficiencies & Elevator Testing & Maintenance	81-M-3022			
057	028	1981	REMOVE AND DISPOSE OF ASBESTOS LAGGING [Insulation],  BLDG 1024  PSF	81-M-3177	AU-01770-1J		
057	029	1980-1981	REPLACE ROOF AND REMOVE SKYLIGHT, PSF BLDG 1182, Post Publications Building [Oversize separated]	81-M-8017	AB-01900-0J		
057	030	1980	REPAIR FRONT DOOR, PSF  BLDG 63, POST GYMNASIUM #1 [Oversize separated]	81-M-8018  81-Q-0048	AP-02075-0J		
057	031	1979-1982	INSTALL EMERGENCY LIGHTS, BRACKETS, AND OUTLETS, BLDG 1750  PSF [Oversize separated]	81-M-8078	AZ-00330-9J		
057	032	1981	REMOVE ASBESTOS INSULATION, FOSC  BLDG 1330 - BERNALD HALL AND Bldg 101-A	81-M-8086	AD-02194-1		
057	033	1980-1981	PAINT WALLS,  BLDG 1,  FOMA OFFICERS' CLUB	81-M-8110	UI-03079-0J		
057	034	1980-1981	REPAIR & REPLACE WALLS ON BACK PORCHES FOR FIRE PROTECTION,  FAMILY QUARTERS,  PSF 1200 AREA, Bldgs 1261 1262 1265 1268 1272 1273 1274 1275 1276 1277 1289 1290 1291 1293 1294 1295 1297 1298 [Oversize separated]	81-M-8122	AF-01396-1J		
057	035	1981	REPLACE CHAIN-LINK FENCE AND DOUBLE LEAF GATE, MARINA EXIT  PSF [Oversize separated]	81-M-8123	AB-02321-1		
057	036	1980-1981	INSTALL GAS SHUTOFF VALVE - KITCHEN,  FOMA OFFICERS' CLUB, BLDG 1 [Oversize separated]	81-M-8304	UU-03739-6J		
057	037	1980-1981	REPAIR WATER METER,  PRESIDIO CEMETERY [San Francisco National Cemetery]	81-M-8307	AU-81672-0J		
057	038	1981	REBUILD PUMP,  BLDG 205,  PSF SEWAGE LIFT STATION	81-M-8467	AU-02528-1J		
057	039	1981	REPLACE BROKEN PLATE GLASS WINDOWS,  BLDG 606, BREEZEWAY SHOPS  PSF [Oversize separated]	81-M-8538	AX-02550-1J +		
057	040	1981	REPLACE ROOF FLASHINGS, GUTTERS, AND DOWNSPOUTS, BLDG 102  FOMA [Oversize separated]	81-M-8574	UB-02179-1J		
057	041	1980-1981	INSTALL WATER FLOW ALARM  BOX ON SPRINKLER SYSTEM, BLDG 50 AND CONNECT TO FIRE STATION, BLDG 218  PSF [Oversize separated]	81-M-8599	AU-03598-0J		
057	042	1981	INSTALL WALL PARTITION AND REINSTALL STEEL SHELVING,  BLDG 1165  PSF [Oversize separated]	81-M-8610	AT-02753-1J		
057	043	1981	Install Fire alarm, BACHELOR OFFICER QUARTERS WITHOUT MESS,  BLDG 1330 PSF [Oversize separated]	81-M-8641	AD-02054-1J		
057	044	1979-1981	INSTALL ULTRASONIC MOTION DETECTORS, TAMPER SWITCHES, AND ACCESS DOORS,  BLDGS T-2 38  PSF [Oversize separated]	81-M-8671	AH-01296-0  AP-01366-0J		
057	045	1979-1981	INSTALL SECURITY ULTRASONIC DETECTORS,  BLDG T-2  PSF	81-M-8671	AP-01366-0		
057	046-047	1981	CONSTRUCT FENCE AND SIDEWALK on Bay Street FROM VAN NESS Avenue TO FRANKLIN Street, FOMA [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	81-M-8840	UB-01996-1		
057	048	1979-1982	REPAIR HANDBALL COURT,  MAIN GYMNASIUM,  PSF BLDG 63	81-M-8842	AP-01641-0J		
057	049	1981-1982	CORRECT FIRE DEFICIENCES,  BLDG 300,  PSF GOLF COURSE MAINTENANCE [INCLUDES UNDERGROUND FUEL TANK INFORMATION] [Oversize separated]	81-M-8878	AU-02097-1J		
057	050	1981-1982	INSTALL ELECTRIC METERS - PACIFIC TELEPHONE LOCATIONS,  PSF FOBK [Oversize separated]	81-M-8881	AU-01758-1J		
057	051	1981	REPAIR ROOF,  FOMA OFFICERS' CLUB, BLDG 1 [Oversize separated]	81-M-8883	UI-03173-1J		
057	052	1981	HAZARDOUS CHEMICALS DISPOSAL,  Bldg T-681 FOBK	81-M-A671			
057	053	1981	Hazardous Waste Disposal, FOBK Bldg T-681	81-M-A671			
057	054	1981-1991	Utilities Contract - PSF, FOBK FOBR FOCR [BBC], FOPO, BBC Bldg 558, Bldg 668, Bldg 675 Helipad	81-S-0032			
057	055	1981-1991	Utilities Contract - PSF Bldgs 210 1110	81-S-0033			
057	056	1981-1991	Utilities Contract - PSF Golf Course	81-S-0034			
058	001	1982	PAINT INTERIOR, REPAINT SWIMMING POOL with anti-fungal marine paint,  BLDG 1151 PSF LAMC [Oversize separated]	82-B-0101	AB-02650-2  AP-01731-2J		
058	002	1982	Convert existing 2-burner natural gas fired steam burner to a single-burner dual-fuel (natural gas & fuel oil) operation, Bldg 1040 PSF, Specification 6446	82-B-0150			
058	003	1981-1983	EXTERIOR PAINTING,  FAMILY HOUSING,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA LAMC	82-C-0005  81-D-0079  81-B-0026			
058	004	1978-1983	REPLACE HEATING EQUIPMENT, FAMILY HOUSING, PSF BLDGS 5 6 7 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16	82-C-0010  81-B-0054	AF-00054-9J		
058	005	1978-1983	REPLACE HOT WATER HEATING BOILERS,  FAMILY HOUSING 100 Area, BLDGS 127 128 129  PSF	82-C-0010	AF-00004-9K  AF-00054-9		
058	006	1982	PCB [POLYCHLORINATED BIPHENYL] DISPOSAL ACTION	82-C-0010  82-B-0006			
058	007-008	1978-1982	REPLACE HEATING BOILERS AND RADIATORS,  BLDG 35  PSF [2 folders]	82-C-0011	AU-00183-9		
058	009-010	1982-1983	REPLACE HEATING SYSTEM,  BLDG 35  PSF [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	82-C-0011  81-B-0050	AU-00183-9		
058	011	1981-1982	RENOVATE CONFERENCE Facility,  BLDG 35  PSF [Oversize separated]	82-C-0014	AH-01620-1J		
058	012	1980-1982	REPAIR EMBANKMENT AND INSTALL RETAINING WALL, BLDG 1510  PSF [Photos]	82-C-0017	AF-01394-J		
058	013	1978-1982	EXTEND 2-inch DRAINS, 1500 AREA, PSF Bldgs 1503 1504 1507 1512 1514 1515 1518 1519 1561 1565 1567 1569 1571 1575 1578 1579 1583 1587 1588 1590 1591 1594 1598 [Oversize separated]	82-C-0019  82-B-0003	AF-00301-9		
058	014	1981-1982	RESURFACE AND REPAINT  BASKETBALL COURT FLOOR - GYMNASIUM, BLDG 63 PSF	82-C-0023	AP-03193-1J		
058	015	1980-1983	INSTALL SOLAR HOT WATER SYSTEM in USARC PSF BLDG 1750,  MOUNTAIN VIEW USARC BLDG 100, AND CONCORD USARC BLDG 100 [Modification of hot water system] [Oversize separated]	82-C-0023	AZ-01287-1J		
059	001-002	1979-1983	ALTER ORGANIZATIONAL MAINTENANCE Building AND CONSTRUCT FENCE,  BLDGS 644 649, HARMON HALL USARC CENTER PSF [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	82-C-0024  82-B-0011	AZ-00257-9		
059	003	1974-1979	ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT of SECURITY FENCE, Vehicle Exhaust System supply room & office - HARMON HALL USARC, BLDG 649 PSF	82-C-0024	AZ-00257-9		
059	004-005	1982-1983	Fencing & Emergency Lighting in Harmon Hall USARC PSF Bldg 649, Golden Gate USARC PSF Bldg 1750, & Camp Parks Bldg 350 [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	82-C-0024	AZ-00330-9  AZ-01427-0  CZ-01429-0		
059	006	1976-1982	ALTER ORGANIZATIONAL MAINTENANCE building AND CONSTRUCT FENCE, PSF BLDG 644, HARMON HALL  U.S. ARMY RESERVE CENTER [USARC], MINOR MCAR [Military Construction, Army Reserve]  CONSTRUCTION PROJECT [Oversize separated]	82-C-0024	AZ-00257-9		
059	007		Cross reference sheet for 85-C-0022	82-C-0026			
059	008	1981-1982	MODIFY HEATING SYSTEM, BLDG 1802, PHSH [Public Health Service Hospital] BOILER PLANT	82-C-0030  82-B-0022	AB-01426-2J		
059	009	1981-1983	REPLACEMENT OF METAL SASH WINDOWS, PSF BLDG 1151 SWIMMING POOL [Oversize separated]	82-C-0031	AB-03752-1		
059	010	1981-1982	Remove & REPLACE EXPELLOR TANKS,  BLDGS 1159 1181 PSF	82-C-0032	AU-82605-1  AU-82615-1		
059	011		Cross reference sheet for 88-M-0798	82-C-0036			
059	012-013	1982-1983	CONVERT Quarters 51 TO DISTINGUISHED VISITORS QUARTERS [DVQ] [2 folders]	82-C-0039	AF-04668-2J +		
059	014	1982	REPAIR BOILER AT BOILER PLANT, BLDG 1040 PSF	82-C-0042	AB-02741-2		
059	015		Cross reference sheet for 83-C-0048	82-C-0045			
059	016	1981-1982	REPAIR OVERHEAD CRANE BRIDGE RAILS, PSF BLDG 924 [Oversize separated]	82-C-0048	AD-01495-2		
059	017-018	1982	REHABILITATE  BLDG 1806,  BACHELOR OFFICER QUARTERS PSF [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	82-C-0052	AF-02293-2		
059	019	1978-1983	REPLACE STEAM BOILER,  BLDG 2  PSF	82-C-0053	AU-00177-9J		
059	020	1982	EXTERIOR PAINTING AND REPAIR, BLDG 1331  PSF [Oversize separated]	82-C-0055  82-B-0041	AP-02197-2+		
060	001-002	1982-1983	MODIFY KITCHEN, BLDG 601 FOBK USARC AND ARMS ROOM FOBK BLDG 407 [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	82-C-0056	BZ-01208-0		
060	003	1980-1988	KITCHEN MODIFICATION - BLDG 601; ARMS ROOM SECURITY LIGHTING - BLDG 407  FOBK;  INSPECTION AND SURVEY BLDG 636 FOBK [Oversize separated]	82-C-0056  82-B-0100	BZ-01208-0  BB-03450-9		
060	004	1982	REPAIR WALLS,  BLDG 347,  PSF GOLF COURSE ADMINISTRATION Building	82-C-0059	AT-01783-2J		
060	005	1981-1982	INSTALL Automatic Chemical Treatment Device & Install CITY WATER PIPELINE INTO BLDG 1040, BOILER PLANT PSF	82-C-0061  82-B-0051	AU-03554-1		
060	006	1981-1983	BUILD STAIRWAY, BLDG 1151 SWIMMING POOL, PSF LAMC [Oversize separated]	82-C-0063	AP-02982-1		
060	007	1982-1983	REPLACE 4-inch SEWER LINE WITH 6-inch SEWER LINE, INSTALL NEW MANHOLE, behind BLDGS 222  223 224 PSF [Oversize separated]	82-C-0069	AU-82608-1J		
060	008-010	1982-1983	REPLACE KITCHEN CABINETS AND SINKS, Family Housing, 700 AREA PSF [3 folders]	82-C-0073	AF-00073-9K		
060	011	1982	Replace fence, roof, screen, and paint, FOSC water reservoir - Notice of Final Inspection	82-C-0074			
060	012	1981-1983	SOUND PROOF COUNSELING ROOMS, PSF BLDG 223, STAFF JUDGE ADVOCATE'S Office [Oversize separated]	82-C-0076	AJ-03479-1		
060	013	1981	Repair fire & smoke damage to FOBK Bldg T-511	82-C-0084	BT-03351-1J		
060	014	1981-1983	REPAINT EXTERIOR AND REPAIR WINDOWS,  OFFICERS' CLUB, FOMA BLDG 1 [Photos] [Oversize separated]	82-C-0088	UI-024481		
060	015	1981-1983	REPAIR ROOFS,  800 AREA FOBR - 33 buildings in Capehart Housing, Bldgs 800 801 803 804 805 806 807 808 809 810 811 812 813 815 816 817 818 821 825 829 832 833 834 837 838 842 846 850 854 858 862 866 870 [Oversize separated]	82-C-0091	BF-02962-1		
060	016	1982-1983	CONSTRUCT Sound-proof room & PROJECTION BOOTH,  BLDG 385  PSF [Oversize separated]	82-C-0092  82-B-0076	AP-02346-2		
061	001-002	1983-1984	REPLACE STANDBY GENERATOR & FUEL TANK, PSF BLDG 68 [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	82-C-0094  82-B-0074	AU-81686-0		
061	003-005	1981-1983	MODIFICATION to BLDG 230,  CLOTHES SALES STORE PSF [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	82-C-0095  82-B-0057	AD-02301-1J		
061	006	1982	UPGRADE BLDG 230,  CLOTHING SALES STORE  PSF [Oversize separated]	82-C-0095	AD-02301-1		
061	007	1982-1983	REPLACE DECK AND PORCH & PAINT, PSF BLDGS 85 86 87	82-C-0098	AB-02611-2J  AB-82154-1		
061	008	1982	INSTALL GUARD RAIL,  BLDG 211, CAFETERIA AND BLDG 606 PHARMACY PSF [Oversize separated]	82-C-0102	AO-02886-2		
061	009	1981-1983	REPAIR SHOWER STALLS in BATHROOM,  QUARTERS 603  FOBK	82-C-0104	BF-03297-1J		
061	010	1981-1984	REPLACE BOILER HEATING SYSTEM,  BLDG 122 PSF [Oversize separated]	82-C-0107  82-B-0053	AP-01298-2		
061	011-012	1981-1982	REPAIR HOT WATER HEATING SYSTEM, BLDG 122  PSF, SUBMITTAL & HB Smith G300 Boiler Owner's Manual [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	82-C-0107	AP-01298-2		
061	013	1982	REPLACE SANITARY SEWER CLAY PIPE & connect lateral BEHIND PSF BLDGS 1181 1182 1183 1184 [Oversize separated]	82-C-0112	AB-02143-2J		
061	014-016	1982-1985	EXTERIOR PAINTING, REPLACE STEEL WINDOWS & DOORS WITH ALUMINUM,  1200 AREA,  Bldgs 1202 1203 1204 1205 1206 1207 1208 1216 1217 1218  PSF [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	82-C-0113  82-B-0058	AB-02727-2		
061	017	1983-1985	REPLACE ALUMINUM WINDOWS AND DOORS AND PAINT PSF BLDGS 1050 1051 AND 1200 AREA	82-C-0113	AB-02724-2 +		
062	001		Cross reference sheet for 82-C-0462	82-C-0115			
062	002	1982	Repair roof leaks in 4 rooms, Bldg 1016 PSF	82-C-0123	AL-01067-3J		
062	003	1982-1983	REPAIR SIDEWALKS, Near PSF Bldgs 38 39 63 97 101 102 103 104 105 106 605 & FOSC 1200 Area, Along Lincoln Blvd, Montgomery, Moraga, Arguello, Keyes, Lombard, Presidio, Crissy Field Ave; Add fenced storage area-Schofield Rd	82-C-0125	AB-02888-2		
062	004	1982	MODIFY CIRCUIT BREAKER, FOBK BLDG 502,  KV SUBSTATION [Oversize separated]	82-C-0136  82-R-0075	BB-01719-2J		
062	005	1982-1983	MODIFY CEILING AND CONSTRUCT GAMES ROOM & INSTALL AUTOMATIC BOWLING SCORING UNITS, BLDG 1387 FOSC Chapel [Oversize separated]	82-C-0139  82-B-0099	AP-02464-2+		
062	006	1983	Install kitchen cabinets in 5 units of the FOBK 500 Area Family Housing	82-C-0140			
062	007	1982-1983	REPLACE LOCK AT BLDG 1801 PSF	82-C-0141	AT-03502-2--AT-03505-2, AT-03507-2		
062	008	1982-1984	INSTALL HALON 1301 Fire Protection SYSTEM,  BLDG 34 PSF [Oversize separated]	82-C-0142	AB-03288-2		
062	009	1984	INSTALL AUTOMATIC HALON 1301 Fire Protection SYSTEM,  BLDG 34  PSF [Oversize separated]	82-C-0142	AB-03288-2		
062	010	1982	INSTALL HALON 1301 FIRE PROTECTION SYSTEM,  BLDG 34 PSF	82-C-0142	AB-03288-2J		
062	011-012	1982-1984	ASPHALT & SLURRY SEAL SURFACE PARKING AREAS AND MAIN ROADS, FAMILY HOUSING PSF, Lincoln Boulevard, Presidio Boulevard, Lombard Street, Washington Boulevard, Park Boulevard, Arguello Boulevard [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	82-C-0143	AB-02713-2J  AB-02714-2		
062	013	1982	MAINTENANCE & REPAIR OF BLDGS 102 AND 105, PSF, IFB [Oversize separated]	82-C-0145	C-1108 C-1143		
062	014	1982	Repair Bldgs 102 105 PSF, Screen Guard Box, Handrails, & Window Guards Plans [Oversize separated]	82-C-0145			
062	015-018	1981-1983	REPAIR AND MAINTENANCE,  BLDGS 102 AND 105, SUBMITTALS [Oversize separated] [4 FOLDERS]	82-C-0145  82-B-0152			
063	001	1983-1989	PAINT WALLS,  PSF SWIMMING POOL,  BLDG 1151 [Oversize separated]	82-C-0145	AB-02650-2J		
063	002	1981-1983	REPLACE 4-inch GAS LINE AND 6-inch WATER LINE,  FOBK FOBR, Baker-Barry TUNNEL [Oversize separated]	82-C-0146  82-B-0064	AU-82618-1J		
063	003	1981-1982	REPLACE 6-inch WATER LINE THROUGH BARRY-BAKER TUNNEL AND INSTALL VALVE, FOBK FOBR [Oversize separated]	82-C-0146  82-B-0064	AU-82617-1  AU-82618-1		
063	004	1982-1983	ROAD REHABILITATION - REPAIR SLURRY SEAL,  FAMILY HOUSING, Various AREAS PSF [Oversize separated]	82-C-0147 82-B-0077	AF-02742-2J +		
063	005	1982-1983	INSTALL TRAFFIC MARKING, PAINT PARKING AREAS, CENTERLINE STRIPING, FAMILY HOUSING AND USARC  PSF	82-C-0148	AB-02692-2		
063	006	1981-1983	CALIBRATE PROTECTIVE RELAYS at High Voltage Substation, BLDG 680  PSF	82-C-0152	AU-82590-1J		
063	007	1979-1983	CONVERSION OF BLDG 601 TO KITCHEN;  CONSTRUCTION OF ARMS ROOM & STORAGE SHED BLDG 407 FOBK; Addition of Flammable Storage FOBK, Construct Vehicle wash platform FOBK	82-C-0153	BZ-01208-0		
063	008-009	1981-1983	PAINT EXTR, PSF 3 40 41 51 101 103 201 218 220 284 302 303 314 386 565 567 569 572 601-603 605 638-641 643 902 979 1026 1151 1213 1214 1221 1225 1226 1227 1230 1237 1239 1243 1347; Repl DOORS/WINDOWS PSF 1050 1051 [2 folders]	82-C-0155  82-B-0067	AB-01139-2J  AB-02724-2		
063	010	1982-1985	DLI [DEFENSE LANGUAGE INSTITUTE] MODIFICATION, USPHSH [U.S. Public Health Service Hospital], PSF BLDG 1801, IFB [Oversize separated]	82-C-0192  82-B-0136	C-1117		
063	011-012	1982-1983	MODIFICATION TO BLDG 1801 FOR DEFENSE LANGUAGE INSTITUTE [DLI], DORMITORIES & RESTROOMS PSF [2 folders]	82-C-0192  82-B-0136	AR-03774-2		
063	013		Cross reference sheet for 83-C-0227	82-C-0201			
063	014-015	1976-1981	INSULATE BUILDINGS  PSF, FY-81, ECIP [Energy Conservation Investment Program], VOLUME 1 [2 folders]	82-C-0212  78-C-0102	C-1103	PN-103  T-249	
064	001-002	1980-1984	INSULATE BUILDINGS  PSF, FY-81, ECIP [Energy Conservation Investment Program], VOLUME 2 [NHPA COMPLIANCE] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	82-C-0212  82-R-0052 82-B-0124	C-1103	T-249	
064	003-004	1976-1981	LAMC [LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER] EMERGENCY GENERATOR BUILDING, MINOR MCA [Military Construction, Army] PROJECT, VOLUME 1 [Photos] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	82-C-0223  77-C-0166	C-2031	PN-110	
064	005-007	1977-1985	LAMC [LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER] EMERGENCY GENERATOR BUILDING, MINOR MCA [Military Construction, Army] PROJECT,  VOLUME 2, Specification 5394, Basis for Design & Design Analysis [NHPA COMPLIANCE] [3 folders]	82-C-0223  77-C-0166	C-2031	PN-110	
064	008-009	1983	LAMC [LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER] EMERGENCY GENERATOR, Phase 2, IFB, Basis for Design & Design Analysis [2 folders]	82-C-0223  77-C-0166  82-B-0059	C-2031		
064	010-011	1982-1984	LAMC [LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER] EMERGENCY GENERATOR BUILDING, MCA [Military Construction, Army] Project, Phase 2,  VOLUME 3, Basis for Design & Design Analysis, Estimates [2 folders]	82-C-0223  77-C-0166	C-2031	PN-110	
064	012	1983-1984	LAMC [LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER] EMERGENCY GENERATOR, PHASE 2,  VOLUME 4, Value Engineering Report, Estimate	82-C-0223  77-C-0166	C-2031		
065	001-003	1981-1984	REPLACE BOILER AND BURNERS, PSF BLDG 1040 [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	82-C-0232  82-D-0078  82-B-0150	AU-03003-1 +		
065	004	1983	Replace NO. 2 BOILER & WATER LINE PROJ LGH; Basic System sequence instructions, Flow & Wiring diagram, Wire list, Bill of Materials, External Connection diagram, Schematic wiring, Maint & Elect Rprs, PSF B 1040 [OS separated]	82-C-0232	AU-03003-1		
065	005	1982-1984	REPAIR BLDGS 102 AND 104 PSF, Contract, Scope Definition Study [Oversize separated]	82-C-0234  82-B-0152			
065	006	1982-1983	REPAIRS TO BLDGS 102 AND 104  PSF [Oversize separated]	82-C-0234	C-1144		
065	007	1982	Repair Bldgs 102 104 PSF, Transmittal 1: Nails & Rods	82-C-0234			
065	008	1982	Repair Bldgs 102 104 PSF, Transmittal 3: PRESSURE FITTINGS	82-C-0234			
065	009	1983	Repair Bldgs 102 104 PSF, Transmittal 4: Cement Mix Specifications	82-C-0234			
065	010	1983	Repair Bldgs 102 104 PSF, Transmittal 5: Steel Section diagrams [Oversize separated]	82-C-0234			
065	011	1982	Repair Bldgs 102 104 PSF, Transmittal 6: Non-metallic Spec. Grout	82-C-0234			
065	012	1983	Repair Bldgs 102 104 PSF, Transmittal 7: Insulation Jacket types	82-C-0234			
065	013	1983	Repairs Bldgs 102 104 PSF, Transmittal 8: FRAMING CHANNEL AND PIPE HANGERS	82-C-0234			
065	014	1982	Repairs Bldgs 102 104 PSF, Approved Shop Drawings	82-C-0234			
065	015-016	1979-1985	REPLACE STREET LIGHTS, LINCOLN BOULEVARD, 1000 Area & 1200 AREA, Phase 1, FOMA PSF  [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	82-C-0238  82-B-0155	AB-00568-0  AB-03114-3J  AB-03234-2		
065	017	1982	ELECTRICAL RETROFIT FOR BARRACKS,  BLDGS 1202 1204 1206  PSF	82-C-0239  82-B-0156			
065	018-021	1979-1984	REPLACE Sidewalks, CURBS, & GUTTERS ON Riley Road, RODRIGUEZ Street, & MORTON STREET, 700 AREA PSF [Photos] [Oversize separated] [4 FOLDERS]	82-C-0462  82-C-0115  79-C-0095 +	AB-02717-2  AF-00030-9	PR-9159-77	
065	022	1981-1982	INSPECT BOILERS, PSF BLDG 1040	82-D-0001	AB-01034-2J		
065	023	1981	BOILER INSTRUCTIONS & Specifications  PSF [Oversize separated]	82-D-0001  78-D-0001			
065	024	1981-1985	Boiler Inspection Reports, LGH Bldg 1040	82-D-0001			
065	025	1982-1983	REPLACE ROOFS,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA FOCR LAMC	82-D-0007  81-B-0067	AF-04173-2J		
065	026		Cross reference sheet for 82-C-0232, 89-B-0002	82-D-0078			
065	027	1982	ENGINEERING INVESTIGATION TO REPLACE STEAM SUPPLY AND RETURN PIPING TO BLDG T-1040 PSF [Oversize separated]	82-D-0123			
066	001	1983	INVESTIGATE ELECTRICAL DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM FOR POSSIBLE UPGRADE PSF, Feasibility Study	82-D-0211	AB-04010-3		
066	002	1981-1982	REMOVE, REWIRE, AND REINSTALL AIR COMPRESSOR, PSF BLDG 929	82-F-1448	AB-01677-2J		
066	003	1982	DISPOSAL OF PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] TRANSFORMERS	82-M-0005  82-Q-0001			
066	004	1982	Hazardous Material Disposal LAMC	82-M-0111			
066	005	1981-1982	TUBE REPAIR FOR HOT WATER SYSTEM AT BOILER PLANT,  BLDG 1040  PSF	82-M-0263	AB-01367-2		
066	006	1981	REPLACE 12 DOOR LOCKS AT USPHSH [U.S. Public Health Service Hospital], 1800 Area, DURING TRANSFER FOR USPH TO PSF BLDGS 1 2 6 8 18 [Oversize separated]	82-M-0389	AB-01208-2J		
066	007	1982	Hazardous Material Disposal PSF	82-M-0518			
066	008	1981-1982	REPAIR WATER PUMP, NON-POTABLE, PSF BLDG 316, GOLF COURSE [& POST RESERVOIR USE]	82-M-0640	AT-03666-1		
066	009	1981	Hazardous Material Disposal, Bldg 937 PSF	82-M-0699			
066	010	1981	Hazardous Material Disposal, Bldg 1450 PSF	82-M-0700			
066	011	1981	DISPOSAL OF HAZARDOUS WASTE	82-M-0712			
066	012	1981	REPLACE WINDOWS - VARIOUS BLDGS  PSF	82-M-0867	AX-02324-1J +		
066	013	1981-1982	INSTALL SCREEN DOORS in REAR ENTRANCE of OFFICERS' CLUB,  BLDG 50  PSF [Oversize separated]	82-M-0868	AP-02907-1J		
066	014	1981	Hazardous Material Disposal, Bldg 268 PSF	82-M-1078			
066	015	1981-1982	NEW HEATING COILS,  BLDG 1151 LAMC SWIMMING POOL  PSF [Oversize separated]	82-M-1086	AU-03204-1J		
066	016	1981-1982	DISPOSAL OF 100 GALLON TRANSFORMER OIL, Bldg 268 PSF	82-M-1191	AB-01358-2J		
066	017	1981-1982	RETUBE HOT WATER GENERATOR,  BLDG 1151 SWIMMING POOL LAMC	82-M-1198	AU-02519-1J		
066	018	1982	Repair HEAT EXCHANGER,  BLDG 1151, LETTERMAN SWIMMING POOL LAMC	82-M-1198	AU-02519-1		
066	019	1982	Install chain-link fence & gates, 700 Area & 1200 Area PSF - Notice of Final Inspection	82-M-1270			
066	020	1981-1982	REMOVE ASBESTOS INSULATION AND REPLACE WITH CALCIUM SILICATE BLOCK ON BOILER, BLDG 924 PSF	82-M-1283	AD-02593-1		
066	021	1981-1982	CALIBRATE GASOLINE DISPENSING SYSTEM,  BLDG 637, POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] FACILITY PSF	82-M-1292	AU-82589-1J		
066	022	1982	DISPOSAL OF EXCESS PESTICIDES [Hazardous Material Disposal], Bldg 269 PSF	82-M-1301	AB-01769-2		
066	023	1982	Hazardous Material Disposal, Bldg 269 PSF	82-M-1301			
066	024	1981-1982	REPAIR OR REPLACE STEAM VALVES for heating pool, BLDG 1151 LAMC	82-M-1302	AB-01692-2		
066	025	1981	Pump POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] Generators AND GREASE TRAPS, PSF BLDGS 268  637	82-M-1353	AU-82588-1		
066	026	1981	Transformer Repair & Clean up PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyl] spills, Bldgs 220 648 1153 PSF	82-M-1380	AU-02654		
066	027	1981-1982	REPLACE DIESEL OIL TANK,  BLDG 1349  PSF [Oversize separated]	82-M-1398	AU-82597-1J		
066	028	1982-1983	REPAIR FIRE DAMAGE,  BLDG 38-N  FOMA	82-M-1408	UF-01186-2		
066	029	1981-1982	REPLACE ASBESTOS PIPE COVERING,  PSF BLDGS 1810 1811 [Oversize separated]	82-M-1428	AF-01440-2J		
066	030	1981-1983	SERVICE WATER TREATMENT PLANT, PSF Bldgs 310 311 313 1400 1770 1771 1772 1773 1774 1776 1779 1786 & FOSC Bldg 1469	82-M-1432	AB-82026-2S		
066	031	1981-1982	REPLACE DOORS,  BLDG 689  FOBK [PHOTOS]	82-M-1512	BT-02866-1		
066	032	1982	DISPOSAL OF EXCESS WASTE CHEMICALS, LAMC LAIR	82-M-1528	AU-01803-2J		
066	033	1982	REPLACE ENTRANCE DOUBLE DOORS,  BLDG 35  PSF	82-M-1572	AB-02048-2J		
066	034	1981-1982	REPLACE METAL DOOR WITH WOOD, PSF BLDG 302, GOLF COURSE [Oversize separated]	82-M-1642	AT-03673-1J		
066	035	1982	Install 2 security cages on roof, PSF Bldg 35 - Notice of Final Inspection	82-M-1643			
066	036	1982	REPLACE SKYLIGHT GLASS,  BLDG 35  PSF	82-M-1653	AB-01996-2J		
066	037	1980-1982	REPLACE CELLAR DOORS, Family Housing, BLDGS 742 744 746 748 PSF [Oversize separated]	82-M-1674	AF-81154-0		
066	038	1981-1982	INSTALL SMOKE DETECTORS IN GUEST APARTMENT, PSF BLDG 667	82-M-1714	AD-02922-1		
066	039	1982	Analyze Liquid waste, Bldg 927 PSF	82-M-1803			
066	040	1982	DISPOSAL OF ASBESTOS,  BATTERY YATES  FOBK	82-M-1852	AU-82601-1		
066	041	1981-1982	DEMOLISH PSF BLDGS 305 (Cart House) & 321, Presidio GOLF COURSE [Oversize separated]	82-M-2085	AT-01111-2		
066	042	1982	PUMP OUT SAND AND GREASE - WASH PIT, PSF BLDGS 650 651 1351, MOTOR POOL	82-M-2221	AU-01941-2J		
066	043	1981	GAS  LEAKS SURVEY OF MAIN GASLINES  FOBK FOBR	82-M-2228	BU-01594-1J		
066	044	1982	INSPECTION AND ROD DUCT TO UPGRADE CABLE Distribution SYSTEM TO 600 Area & 900 AREA PSF  [MANHOLE DISTANCES in VICINITY of MASON Street TO HALLECK STREET]	82-M-2359	AE-02052-2		
066	045	1982	REMOVE AND TRIM LARGE TREES TO IMPROVE SECURITY COMMUNICATIONS,  BLDG 314,  PSF MARS STATION	82-M-3215	AE-02928-2J		
066	046	1982	REMOVE CONTAMINATED SOIL, Near Bldg 680  PSF	82-M-3386	AU-82585-1		
066	047	1982	Hazardous Material Disposal, Bldg 937 PSF	82-M-3390			
066	048	1982	DISPOSAL OF 3 TON BOILER,  BLDG 268 PSF	82-M-3609	AB-02299-2J		
066	049	1982	DISPOSAL OF CHLORINE GAS CYLINDERS  PSF	82-M-3610	AB-02295-2		
066	050	1982	Hazardous Material Disposal PSF	82-M-3611			
067	001	1982	ELECTRICAL TESTING AC/DC [Alternating Current/Direct Current] GROUND RESISTANCE MEASUREMENT, BLDG 637 FOBK,  TELEPHONE EXCHANGE	82-M-4340	BE-02404-2		
067	002	1982	CLEAN GRAFFITI FROM PERIMETER WALL - RICHARDSON AVENUE, VALLEJO STREET, BROADWAY STREET, PACIFIC AVENUE  PSF [Oversize separated]	82-M-4347	AB-02974-2J		
067	003	1982	ELEVATOR INSPECTIONS -  BLDGS 1100 1110 1801 1802  PSF	82-M-4382	AB-04117-3		
067	004		Cross reference sheet for 82-M-0867	82-M-8538			
067	005	1981-1982	INSTALL CHAIN-LINK FENCE,  BLDG 1280 & 700 Area & 1200 Area,  PSF FAMILY HOUSING, PLAYGROUND CORNER OF PORTOLA Street AND RODRIGUEZ Street ACROSS from BLDG 765	82-Q-0019	AF-03623-1J  AF-03626-1J  AF-03693-		
067	006	1982-1991	Utilities Contract - PSF FOSC FOBK	82-S-0008			
067	007	1982-1991	Utilities Contract - PSF, FOMA, Oakland Army Base [OAB]	82-S-0009			
067	008	1982-1991	Utilities Contract - Presidio Yacht Club, East Fort Baker [EFB FOBK]	82-S-0015			
067	009	1982	Utilities Contract - San Francisco National Cemetery, Veterans Administration [VA] Hospital	82-S-0020			
067	010	1982-1991	Utilities Contract -Fort Point National Historic Site [FOPO]	82-S-0023			
067	011	1983	Repair of leaching field to restore sewage treatment service to FOCR FOBR	83-B-0027	BQ-04153-3J		
067	012	1982	Install fixed wall with 2 double solid doors adjacent to PSF Bldg 1801, Rooms 1219 & 1220 for improved security to Preventive Medicine Activity Lobby	83-B-0045	AL-03822-2J		
067	013	1983	INSTALL FIRE ALARM,  BLDG 252,  COMMISSARY PSF [Oversize separated]	83-B-0053	AY-01604-2  AB-03922-2		
067	014	1981-1982	ROOF COMPLETION, PSF BLDG 45 - CHAPEL & PSF BLDG 50 - OFFICERS' CLUB	83-C-0003	AB-01598-2  AN-03110-2J		
067	015	1982	INSTALL WORD PROCESSING SYSTEM AND AIR CONDITIONING, BLDGS 35 38 39 PSF	83-C-0007	AH-04759-2		
067	016	1982-1983	Trim & Remove trees PSF near Bldgs 35 50 51 116 122 128 129 204 211 214 217 220 317 382 545 546 547 550 554 555 811 813 1014 1251 1279 1420 1576, 1200 Area, 1700 Area, Corner of Lincoln Boulevard & Sheridan Avenue	83-C-0008	AB-00976-2		
067	017		Cross reference sheet for 86-R-0051	83-C-0012			
067	018	1982	REPAIR AND STRAIGHTEN TWO SECTIONS OF SWINGING BROADWAY GATE AT PSF [Oversize separated]	83-C-0017	AB-03601-2		
067	019-020	1982-1984	RENOVATE Bldg 1808 PSF [2 folders]	83-C-0020  83-B-0004  83-B-0079	AB-03118-2+		
067	021	1983	REPAIRS TO BLDG 1808  PSF [Oversize separated]	83-C-0020	AB-03118-2		
067	022	1983	Hazardous Waste Disposal PSF	83-C-0024  83-B-0038			
067	023	1982-1983	REPAIR ROOF LEAKS,  FAMILY QUARTERS 6-B, 5-B, 14-A, 128-A, 333, 742-B	83-C-0029	AF-04169-2J		
067	024-025	1980-1983	REPAIR FIRE DAMAGE,  QUARTERS 1274-B  PSF [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	83-C-0032  83-B-0007	AF-01503-1J		
067	026	1983	Repair fire damage, Quarters 870 FOBR	83-C-0033			
067	027-028	1982-1983	COST ESTIMATE & REPAIR FIRE DAMAGE,  FAMILY QUARTERS,  FOMA BLDGS 239-A & 239-B [2 folders]	83-C-0034  83-B-0006	UF-02060-2		
067	029	1982-1983	Cost estimate fire damage, FOMA Quarters 239-A & 239-B	83-C-0034	UF-02060-2J		
067	030	1982-1983	Repair fire damage, FOBR Quarters 870	83-C-0038	BF-03100-2J		
067	031	1982-1983	INSTALL HOT AND COLD PIPE COVERING Insulation AND REMOVE ASBESTOS,  QUARTERS 1314 1810	83-C-0045	AF-04671-2  AF-04770-2		
067	032	1983	REPAIR CIRCUIT BREAKER,  BLDG 70, ELECTRIC SUBSTATION PSF [Oversize separated]	83-C-0047	AB-04349-3J		
067	033	1981-1983	INSTALL OUTLETS FOR HARRIS COMPUTER SYSTEM,  BLDG 1750  PSF; Install Demo Modularm Model #130 at PSF Bldg 67 [Oversize separated]	83-C-0048  82-C-0045	AZ-01785-1		
068	001	1982-1983	REPAIR SEWER LINE,  BLDGS 102 103 104 PSF	83-C-0055	AB-03445-3J		
068	002	1982-1983	CLEAN OUT STORM DRAIN, near BLDG 650, CRISSY FIELD  PSF [Oversize separated]	83-C-0056	AB-04018-3J		
068	003	1983	Insulate hot condensate pipes, fittings, & valves, PSF Bldg 99 - Notice of Final Inspection	83-C-0057			
068	004	1982-1983	REMOVE BATTERY POWERED SMOKE DETECTORS AND REPLACE WITH NEW DETECTORS AND SURFACE WIRING,  QUARTERS 14-A AND 1800 AREA  PSF	83-C-0058	AF-04357-3J  AF-02057-3		
068	005	1982-1983	REPLACE LINING in HOT WELL  STORAGE TANK,  BLDG 1040  PSF	83-C-0061	AB-04116-2J		
068	006	1982-1983	REPLACE SEWAGE pump & motor [sewage backup] & upgrade electrical service, BLDG 1474  PSF	83-C-0062	AB-04239-2J		
068	007-008	1981-1984	Asphalt CONCRETE OVERLAY  & PAVE ROD ROAD BEHIND Bldgs 1263 1266 1270, STOREY AVENUE,  LAMC PARKING LOT [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	83-C-0063	AB-02712-2  AF-01533-2		
068	009-011	1983-1984	REPAIR STORM DAMAGE, PSF Bldgs 128-B 1420-C; REPAIR FIRE DAMAGE PSF Bldgs 544-B 546-A AND FOMA Bldg 238 [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	83-C-0065  83-B-0023	AF-04259-3		
068	012-013	1982-1984	INSTALL CHAIN-LINK FENCE,  PSF AND SUBPOSTS [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	83-C-0069  83-B-0024	AB-04294-3   AB-05915-3		
068	014	1982-1983	Install Security Fence around storage area between Appleton Street & Schofield Road, Contractor Storage yard	83-C-0069	AB-04294-3		
068	015	1981-1982	Repair fence at Bldg 314 PSF; Repair doors in Bldgs 924 926 PSF; Repair fence - Bldg 640 PSF	83-C-0069	AB-03607-2J AB-04294-3 AD-02939-2J+		
068	016	1982-1983	MISCELLANEOUS WORK AT WATER RESERVOIR,  FOBR BLDG 930	83-C-0085	BB-04738-2		
068	017	1982-1984	CENTERLINE ROAD STRIPING, Traffic Signs, & PAVEMENT MARKING, FOBK FOBR FOCR [BBC] FOR GGNRA [Oversize separated]	83-C-0088	BQ-04425-3		
068	018	1982-1983	INSTALL SECURITY CAGE, BLDG 1801 PSF	83-C-0089	AL-03712-2J		
068	019-020	1976-1984	Heat & Light Control, Heating System & Lighting Plant, ECIP [Energy Conservation Investment Program], FY-81, PSF [Photos] [2 folders]	83-C-0089  83-R-0010	C-1102	T-24800	
069	001	1982-1983	REMOVE OIL DRUMS AND PIPING, Bldgs 2 41 42 44 46 47 48  FOMA [PHOTOS]	83-C-0092	UF-02590-2		
069	002	1983	REPLACE SCREEN ON PUMPS,  BLDG 324,  PUMP HOUSE  PSF	83-C-0094	AT-03944-3J		
069	003	1982-1983	INSTALL FIRE HYDRANT AND Water PIPES- MORRIS ROAD TRANSFER STATION PSF [Oversize separated]	83-C-0097	AB-03891-2		
069	004	1983	INSTALLATION OF FIRE HYDRANT AND WATER PIPE, MORRIS ROAD PSF [Oversize separated]	83-C-0097	AB-03891-2		
069	005	1982	Install fire hydrant at Morris Road Transfer Station, PSF	83-C-0097	AB-03891-2J		
069	006	1982-1984	REPAIR EMBANKMENT BEHIND QUARTERS 1576 1598	83-C-0098	AF-03287-3J  AF-03136-3		
069	007	1982-1983	DEMOLISH BLDG T-309 AT GOLF COURSE PSF [Oversize separated]	83-C-0099	AB-03400-3J  AB-02003-3		
069	008-009	1982-1984	MISCELLANEOUS REPAIRS - RESTROOMS AND SHOWER ROOMS - BLDGS 1009 1059 1100 1151 PSF [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	83-C-0100	AB-04483-3 +		
069	010-012	1983-1984	REPLACE DOORS AND PARTITIONS,  BLDGS 1100 1110 1801 PSF [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	83-C-0102	AL-04387-2  AB-05102-3		
069	013	1983-1984	REPLACE 2 BROKEN HIGH VOLTAGE POWER POLES at EAST FORT BAKER [EFB] FOBK	83-C-0103	AB-04059-3J		
069	014	1983-1984	INSTALL RACQUET BALL [Racketball] COURT, PSF  BLDG 1152 [Oversize separated]	83-C-0104  83-B-0047	AP-03244-3J		
069	015	1983	RELOCATE SERVICE FIRE ALARM SYSTEM AND "Y" CONNECTION,  BLDG 609  PSF [Oversize separated]	83-C-0106	AB-03925-2		
069	016	1982-1983	INSTALL FLOOR DRAIN in sauna - GYMNASIUM,  BLDG 1152  PSF [Oversize separated]	83-C-0107	AP-02218-2		
069	017	1981-1983	CORRECT SAFETY HAZARDS  AND INSTALL SMOKE DETECTORS, BLDG 572, CHILD CARE CENTER PSF [Oversize separated]	83-C-0108	AP-01324-2J		
069	018-019	1981-1984	REPLACE DOORS AND WINDOWS; Insulate Attic; Light Fixtures; AND PAINT BLDG 1045  FOCR, FIRE STATION  [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	83-C-0113  83-B-0055	BB-03463-1J  [AB-02374-2 cancelled]		
070	001-002	1982-1985	INSTALL SPRINKLER SYSTEM,  BLDGS 386 603 663 667 PSF [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	83-C-0114	AB-03923-2		
070	003	1982-1985	INSTALL SPRINKLER SYSTEM,  PSF BLDGS 383 386 603 663 667	83-C-0114	AB-03923-2J +		
070	004	1982-1984	CONSTRUCT WALL WITH  SECURITY ELECTRIC DOOR & OBSERVATION WINDOW, BLDG 1224 PSF	83-C-0117	AT-02208-2		
070	005-006	1982-1984	INSTALL ELECTRIC LIGHTS [Emergency] & outlets,  POST EXCHANGE [PX],  PSF BLDGS  605 606 [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	83-C-0118	AX-03907-2J		
070	007	1982-1983	INSTALL VENTILATION, PSF  BLDG 924, SMALL ARMS ROOM [Oversize separated]	83-C-0122	AD-03642-2		
070	008	1982-1984	INSTALL FIRE DEPARTMENT CONNECTION TO SPRINKLER SYSTEM,  BLDG 1801  PSF [Oversize separated]	83-C-0126	AB-02645-2J		
070	009	1982-1984	REPLACE AIR CONDITIONER, FLOORING, & RAILS,  BLDG 39, COMPUTER ROOM  PSF [Oversize separated]	83-C-0130	AB-03310-3 +		
070	010	1982-1983	RAISE FLOOR & REPLACE AIR-CONDITIONING UNIT IN BASEMENT of COMPUTER ROOM,  BLDG 39 PSF	83-C-0130	AB-03310-3J		
070	011	1982-1983	CORRECT SAFETY DEFICIENCIES,  BLDG 1051 PSF [Oversize separated]	83-C-0131	AL-03527-3J		
070	012	1980-1984	PAINT EXTERIORS, FAMILY HOUSING QUARTERS,  PSF 800 AREA	83-C-0135	AF-81689-0		
070	013	1983-1984	REPAIR EROSION; INSTALL RETAINING  WALL BY BLDG 106 & LINCOLN BOULEVARD  PSF [Oversize separated]	83-C-0140	AB-05498-3		
070	014	1983	REPAIR SIDEWALK, CURB, GUTTER, DRAINAGE SYSTEM, AND RETAINING WALL,  LINCOLN BOULEVARD BY BLDG 106, PSF	83-C-0140	AB-05498-3J		
070	015	1982-1984	REPAIR LOADING DOCKS, PSF BLDGS 252 1186 1187 1219 [Oversize separated]	83-C-0141	AB-83201-2 +		
070	016	1981-1984	RECOAT BASKETBALL COURT, REPAINT LOCKER ROOMS, REPAIR BLEACHERS,  GYMNASIUMS,  BLDGS  63 1152 1226 [Oversize separated]	83-C-0143	AS-04666-2J +		
070	017	1983-1984	CONSTRUCT PARKING LOT for LAMC - 1000 AREA BETWEEN ADMINISTRATION BLDG 1016 AND EDIE ROAD [Oversize separated]	83-C-0145	AL-03389-3		
070	018	1983-1985	PAINT EXTERIORS, PSF Bldgs 34 45 210 318 563 681 682 683 1056 1057 1058 1059 1061 1152 1160 1161 1162 1163 1164 1165 1166 1167 1169 1170 1182 1183 1184 1185 1186 1187 1188 1242 1387 1809 1810 1811 1812 1813 1814 1815	83-C-0147	AB-04174-3		
071	001	1981-1983	INSTALL FIRE PROOF WALL AND WINDOW,  BLDG 650  PSF [Oversize separated]	83-C-0148	AV-01672-2J		
071	002	1981-1983	INSTALL IRON GATE for security,  BLDG 34 PSF	83-C-0150	AM-04994-3		
071	003	1983-1984	REPLACE COLUMNS, ROOF OVERHANGS, & Rails - EXTERIOR REPAIRS, PSF BLDG 951 [Oversize separated]	83-C-0151	AB-00425-0J		
071	004	1983-1984	CLEAN STORM SEWERS 300 AREA,  VARIOUS LOCATIONS  PSF [Oversize separated]	83-C-0153	AB-05494-3		
071	005	1982-1984	REPLACE FRONT AND REAR DOORS, 400 Area & 900 AREA PSF	83-C-0154	AF-03178-2 +		
071	006-007	1982-1985	Repair Street Lighting, PSF 100 Area, 200 Area, 300 Area, 400 Area, 500 Area, 700 Area, 800 Area, 1000 Area, 1200 Area, FOMA FOFU, Bldg 1027   [Phase 2 See 82-C-0238 for Phase 1] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	83-C-0175  83-B-0119	AB-01143-4  AB-1189-4 AL-03209-3 +		
071	008-010	1974-1983	Ceiling INSULATION, FAMILY HOUSING  PSF, VOLUMES 1 AND 2 [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	83-C-0227  80-C-0216  83-R-0089 +	C-1086		
071	011	1976-1983	ENERGY CONSERVATION Improvements to SHOWERS AND TOILETS & Ceiling Insulation, Family Housing, PSF	83-C-0227  82-C-0201  82-B-0121	C-1091	T-24000	
071	012	1984-1985	CEILING INSULATION - FAMILY HOUSING, PSF Bldgs 63 325 326 327 328 329 330 331 332 333 334 335 336 337 338 339 340 341 342 343 344 345 533 541 1000 1001 1002 1003 1004 1300 1302 1304 1310 1314 1322 1324 1326 1328 1337	83-C-0227			
072	001-003	1982-1985	REPLACE ELECTRICAL WIRING,  1200 AREA BARRACKS, PSF Bldgs 1203 1205 1207 1208 1217 1218, IFB, Analysis of Design, Feasibility Report, Contract & modifications [3 FOLDERS]	83-C-0243  83-B-0133	AB-01700-2 thru AB-01708-2		
072	004-005	1982	REPLACE ELECTRICAL SYSTEM,  1200 AREA: PSF Bldgs 1202 1203 1204 1205 1206 1207 1208 1217 1218 [2 FOLDERS]	83-C-0243	AB-01700-2J thru AB-01708-2J		
072	006-007	1978-1986	REPLACE ELECTRICAL LOAD CENTERS, Family Housing, PSF 700 Area & 1300 Area [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	83-C-0245  83-B-0134	AF-00057-9K +		
072	008-009	1982-1984	TREE REMOVAL, TOPPING AND TRIMMING, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	83-D-0008	AB-02976-2		
072	010	1984-1985	VARIOUS ROOFING PROJECTS, PSF  BLDGS 2 3 35 36 38 39 42 44 47 48 86 135 211 220 252 282 283 285 385 649 650 651 1040 1060 1062 1110 1160 1162 1163 1188 1224 1244 1369 1470 1818 1819, FOBK 636 [Oversize separated]	83-D-0030	Various		
072	011	1982-1984	Repair Roof Leak, PSF Bldgs 314 1213 1226 [Oversize separated]	83-D-0030	AE-03219-4J AH-04647-4J AP-03730-3J		
072	012	1988/03	PROPOSED BURGER KING RESTAURANT, PARKING, AND ROAD IMPROVEMENTS, ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT	83-D-0047	FE-00078-8J		
072	013	1988/05	PROPOSED BURGER KING RESTAURANT, PARKING, AND ROAD IMPROVEMENTS, REVISED ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT	83-D-0047	FE-00078-8J		
072	014-015	1988-1989	CONVERT CAFETERIA TO BURGER KING, BLDG 211 PSF, AND DEMOLITION OF BLDG 214 / UST [Underground Storage Tank] AT PSF BLDG 215, Contract [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	83-D-0047	FE-00078-8J		
072	016	1988/08	Convert Cafeteria to Fast Food Facility (Burger King), PSF, AAFES [Army & Air Force Exchange Service], Contract Specifications	83-D-0047		4790-85-006	
073	001-004	1985-1989	BURGER KING Restaurant,  VOLUMES 1 AND 2, PSF BLDG 211 [Photos] [Oversize separated] [4 folders]	83-D-0047	FE-00078-8J  C-1145	T-311	
073	005	1988	CONVERT CAFETERIA TO BURGER KING, LANDSCAPING & Irrigation, Street & Parking Lot lighting [Oversize separated]	83-D-0047	FE-00078-8		
073	006	1980s	BURGER KING RESTUARANT - PSF - REFERENCE MANUAL, Bldg 211, Building Systems	83-D-0047	FE-00078-8J		
073	007	1989	BURGER KING PROJECT CORRESPONDENCE, PSF  BLDG 211 [Oversize separated]	83-D-0047	FE-00078-8J		
073	008	1977-1986	CLASS VI [Class 6] SALES STORE, Presidio Package Beverage Store PSF [Oversize separated]	83-D-0047	C-1125	T-253	
073	009-012	1978-1990	GUEST HOUSE, 70 Units, Phases 1 & 2, VOLUMES 1 2 AND 3 [Photos of Bldgs 212 213 214 216 217 & aerial of Crissy Field] [Photos] [Oversize separated] [4 folders]	83-D-0047	C-1132	T-310	
074	001-002	1978-1990	Guest House, 70 Units, Phases 1 & 2, Volumes 1, 2, & 3 [OS separated]  [2 folders]	83-D-0047			
074	003	1983	Modifications to LAIR, Bldg 1110 PSF	83-D-0047			
074	004	1983	Enlisted Barracks without Dining Facility, FY-85 [Oversize separated]	83-D-0047		PN-119  T-262	
074	005	1984-1988	GOLF COURSE CLUBHOUSE PSF [Oversize separated]	83-D-0047	C-1130	T-294	
074	006	1985	CONSTRUCT OPERATIONS CENTER, BLDG 38 PSF [Oversize separated]	83-D-0047	AH-06095-5J		
074	007	1985	FOSC [FORT SCOTT] PARKING LOT, Roads, & Traffic Access [Oversize separated]	83-D-0047	C-1146	T-298	
074	008		Cross reference sheet for 84-C-0302, 86-D-0011, 87-C-0040, 87-C-0165, 87-C-0193, 88-C-0154	83-D-0047			
074	009	1982	INSTALL STRIP RECORDER, BLDG 314, HIGH FREQUENCY STATION PSF	83-M-0230	AE-04784-2J		
074	010	1982	SET UP ELECTRONIC TESTING EQUIPMENT, BLDGS 34 280 650 PSF [Oversize separated]	83-M-0238  83-R-0025	AB-03481-3J		
074	011	1982-1983	Hazardous waste disposal PSF	83-M-0518			
074	012	1983	DISPOSE of Hazardous CHEMICALS, FY-83, PSF LAMC	83-M-1096	AB-02007-3J		
074	013	1983	SERVICE CONTRACT - REMOVE GAS, PRESSURE LEAK TEST on gas TANK & pump,  BLDG 1806  PSF	83-M-1323	AR-03127-3J		
074	014	1982-1983	Move diesel oil from FOBK to PSF, approximately 9,000 gallons	83-M-1904	AB-02899-2J		
074	015	1982	CLEAN WATER STORAGE TANKS, PSF  BLDGS 322 AND 323	83-M-1951	AT-03574-3J		
074	016	1983	Renovate First floor, PSF Bldg 204	83-M-2083	AB-04211-3J		
074	017	1983	DISPOSE of PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] TRANSFORMERS	83-M-2121	BB-03879-3J		
074	018	1983	DISPOSAL OF ASBESTOS AND CLEAN UP BLDG 1802 PSF [Photos] [Oversize separated]	83-M-2150	AB-03328-3J		
074	019	1983	Hazardous waste disposal PSF - Chlorine gas cylinders	83-M-2168			
074	020	1981-1983	CLEAN BOILERS,  BLDG 1040 PSF	83-M-2217	AB-01028-2		
074	021	1983	Hazardous waste disposal PSF	83-M-2267			
074	022	1984-1985	LOCATE AND REPAIR BROKEN STORM  DRAIN,  BLDG 1773  PSF	83-M-2334	AB-02018-4J		
074	023	1983	Emergency sewer stoppage, Non-Family Housing areas,  PSF & subposts	83-M-2884	AB-83700-2J		
074	024	1983	REPAIR PUMP,  PSF BLDGS 205 645 1794 & FOBK BLDG 646	83-M-2886	AU-04729-3 +		
074	025	1983	Pump Repair, PSF Bldgs 205 645 1794 & FOBK Bldg 646	83-M-2886			
074	026	1983	Boilers & Related pressure parts, Operating instructions	83-M-3149	AB-83030-3S		
074	027	1982-1983	REPAIR STORM DAMAGE, PSF Quarters 10 & 14 on Funston Avenue	83-M-3163	AU-02054-2J		
074	028	1982-1983	Replace hot & cold water lines, PSF Quarters 1314	83-M-3261	AF-04671-2J		
074	029	1983	CLEAN CHIMNEYS AND REPAIR FIREPLACES,  300 AREA - FAMILY HOUSING  PSF	83-M-3734	AF-05283-3		
074	030	1983-1984	PYROTRONICS ALARMS, Various Buildings [Oversize separated]	83-M-3904			
075	001	1983-1984	SUPPLY CHLORINE GAS,  BLDG 1773 PSF	83-M-3905	AB-83026-5J		
075	002	1983	INSTALL NEW NAME: WEST COAST WWII MEMORIAL MONUMENT; CLEAN WWII MONUMENT - WASHINGTON BOULEVARD	83-M-3924	AB-05337-3		
075	003	1983	REMOVE ASBESTOS INSULATION,  PSF BLDG 651 [BASEMENT PHOTOS]	83-M-4413	AB-05784-3		
075	004	1983	REMOVE ASBESTOS INSULATION,  BLDG 1040 PSF [Oversize separated]	83-M-4413	AB-01250-4  AF-03892-4  BZ-10224-4		
075	005	1983	SWIMMING POOL MAINTENANCE AND COLIFORM TESTING, BLDG 1151 LAMC	83-M-4686	AB-05938-3J		
075	006		Cross reference sheet for 86-R-0051	83-R-0008			
075	007	1983	Replace lining in hot well tank, Bldg 1040, PSF Boiler Plant	83-R-0042			
075	008	1981-1983	INSTALL SINK, INTRUSION ALARM SYSTEM, SECURITY LIGHTS, AND DOOR,   SERVICE STATION SHOP,  BLDG 231  PSF [Oversize separated]	83-R-0101	AX-01637-2		
075	009	1983	BUILDING MODIFICATIONS,  BLDGS 208 231  PSF [Oversize separated]	83-R-0101	AX-01637-2		
075	010	1982	Sale & Removal of Buildings at EFB FOBK, IFB	83-S-0011  82-B-0167			
075	011	1982-1983	Sale & Removal of Buildings at EFB/FOBK, Bldgs 681 685 690	83-S-0011  82-B-0167			
075	012	1981-1984	MULTIPLE PROJECTS at GASOLINE SERVICE STATIONS: Install overhead doors, Repair siding, & Install light fixtures,  BLDGS 208 231  PSF	84-C-0004	AB-03748-1 +		
075	013	1983-1984	REMOVAL & DISPOSAL OF ASBESTOS INSULATION, REINSTALL DUCTS AND PIPES, Bldg 1801 PSF [Oversize separated]	84-C-0007	AB-05226-3J		
075	014	1983-1984	REMOVE AND DISPOSE OF ASBESTOS INSULATION from Hot Water Tank, BLDG 1204 PSF [Oversize separated]	84-C-0007  84-M-2031	AB-01116-4		
075	015	1983	REMOVE ASBESTOS, INSULATE, AND INSTALL SUSPENDED CEILING - BASEMENT  BLDG 1801, PSF	84-C-0007	AB-05226-3J		
075	016	1983-1984	BOILER & HEATING SYSTEM REPAIR,  BLDG 651 PSF [Oversize separated]	84-C-0011	AV-03855-3J		
075	017-018	1984-1986	Construct, Maintain, & Repair Commercial SATELLITE EARTH STATION  PSF [NHPA COMPLIANCE] [Photos] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	84-C-0015  82-R-0025	C-1136	PN T-304	
075	019	1984	MAINTENANCE TO GENERAL OFFICERS' QUARTERS, BLDGS 1 AND 517 PSF [Oversize separated]	84-C-0023	AF-03513-4J		
075	020	1983-1984	INTERIOR PAINTING, FAMILY HOUSING, PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA	84-C-0024	AF-03432-4+		
075	021-022	1982-1985	INSTALL FIRE ESCAPE & Replace fire stairs, doors, & lighting,  BLDG 1026, THOMPSON HALL PSF [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	84-C-0027	AD-02795-2		
076	001-006	1984-1988	UPGRADE CHILD CARE CENTER, Bldgs 563 567 569 572 PSF, IFB, Contract modifications, Submittals, Correspondence [Oversize separated] [6 FOLDERS]	84-C-0035  84-B-0024	AB-01135-4		
076	007-012	1984	UPGRADE PSF BLDGS 563 567 569 572 for CHILD CARE CENTER, Contract modifications, Material submittals, Correspondence, Army Child Care Survey [Oversize separated] [6 FOLDERS]	84-C-0035  84-C-0074  84-C-0075 +	AB-01135-4J		
076	013	1983-1984	INSTALL COAXIAL CABLE  & TRAP DOORS BETWEEN BLDGS 1012 & 1110, GENERAL KENNEDY AVENUE & O'REILLY AVENUE PSF	84-C-0037	AE-03236-4J  AE-05653-3		
077	001	1984	PROVIDE AND INSTALL FIRE DAMPER FOR SUPPLY DUCTING, PSF BLDG 34	84-C-0042	AB-01167-4J		
077	002-003	1983-1985	TREE TRIMMING AND REMOVAL,  PSF AND SUBPOSTS  [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	84-C-0046  84-D-0046  84-B-0018	AB-84075-4		
077	004	1983-1984	RECREATIONAL VEHICLE STORAGE AREA; REPLACE CHAIN-LINK FENCE - PSF Bldg 313; REPAIR GATE  UNDER DOYLE DRIVE BETWEEN MARSHALL Street AND RICHARDSON in 200 Area & 1800 Area PSF [Oversize separated]	84-C-0048  84-B-0032	AB-05915-3J AB-04660-3 AB-02157-4		
077	005	1981-1985	PLASTER WALLS AND CEILINGS, PSF Bldgs 1202 1203 1204 1205 1206 1207 1208 1217 1218 1226	84-C-0050  84-R-0050	AB-01190-4J		
077	006	1984	INSTALL ELECTRICAL OUTLETS FOR ROVING CONCESSIONAIRES,  POST EXCHANGE [PX] MALL,  PSF BLDG 606 [Oversize separated]	84-C-0051	AX-04409-3		
077	007	1983-1984	REPLACE 2 FUEL LOADING ARMS [Bulk dispensing equipment], PSF  BLDG 637, GAS STATION BOILER HOUSE [Photos] [Oversize separated]	84-C-0054  84-R-0037	AD-02720-4J		
077	008	1983-1984	INSTALL ELECTRIC FANS IN ROOMS 132 133,  BLDG 1012  PSF	84-C-0056	AL-05041-3		
077	009	1984	INSTALL 8-inch WATER METERS in backwash line, PSF BLDG 1773 [Oversize separated]	84-C-0065	AU-03887-2J		
077	010-012	1982-1985	INSTALL SMOKE AND FIRE ALARM SYSTEM,  PSF BLDGS 2 34 252; FOBR BLDGS 901 902  [Oversize separated]  [3 FOLDERS]	84-C-0070  83-B-0032  83-B-0095	AB-03922-2 AE-02445-2 AS-03954-2+		
077	013	1981-1982	INSTALL Fire Detection System IN BASEMENT of PSF BLDG 34 - USAC TELECOMMUNICATIONS CENTER PSF; PSF Bldg 2 - Army Museum; & Bldg 252 - Commissary Store	84-C-0070	AE-02445-2J AS-03954-2J AY-01604-2J		
077	014	1982-1984	REPAIR AND PAINT RADIO [Antenna] TOWER, BLDG 398 PSF [Oversize separated]	84-C-0072  84-B-0040	AE-03261-3J		
077	015	1982-1984	ESTIMATE TO REPAIR AND PAINT RADIO TOWER #398 NEXT TO BLDG 312  PSF	84-C-0072	AE-03261-3J		
077	016		Cross reference sheet for 84-C-0078	84-C-0073			
077	017		Cross reference sheet for 84-C-0035	84-C-0074  84-C-0075  84-C-0076 +			
077	018	1984-1985	LANDSCAPE RENOVATION AND GROUNDS MAINTENANCE, WORLD WAR TWO [WWII] MONUMENT SITE PSF	84-C-0078  84-C-0073  84-B-0060	AB-01823-4J		
077	019		Cross reference sheet for 85-C-0105	84-C-0079			
077	020	1982-1984	REPAIR STAIRWAYS, Beam support, & Floor framing, PSF BLDGS 102 104; Convert PSF Bldg 104 to General Purpose Administration [Oversize separated]	84-C-0080  82-C-0234  82-C-0145 +	AB-02690-2J  AB-02676  AB-02677		
077	021	1982-1984	REPAIR WINDOW PILLARS,  BLDG 50, PRESIDIO OFFICERS' CLUB PSF [Oversize separated]	84-C-0081	AP-04236-2J		
078	001	1983-1985	PATCH SLURRY SEAL & APPLY PAVEMENT MARKINGS,  VARIOUS ROADS PSF [Oversize separated]	84-C-0088  84-B-0049	AB-01115-4J		
078	002	1983-1985	INSTALL PARTITIONS AND SUSPENDED CEILING, PSF BLDG 35 [Oversize separated]	84-C-0090	AT-04213-3		
078	003	1984	MODIFICATION TO POLYGRAPH SUITE IN BASEMENT; INSTALL ACOUSTICAL TILE AND CARPET, PSF BLDG 1224 [Oversize separated]	84-C-0092	AT-05205-4J		
078	004	1984	CONSTRUCT PARKING LOT & REPAIR DRAINAGE SYSTEM, GORGAS AVENUE & STERNBERG ROAD, PSF LAMC 1000 AREA [Oversize separated]	84-C-0093	AB-01231-4R		
078	005	1984	CONSTRUCT PARKING LOT, REPAIR DRAIN SYSTEM AND ELECTRICAL LINES,  GORGAS AVENUE AND STERNBERG ROAD, PSF	84-C-0093  84-B-0050	AB-01231-4J		
078	006	1984	CLEAN AND PROVIDE TV [Television] INSPECTION FOR STORM DRAINS PSF	84-C-0101	AB-01225-4J		
078	007	1983	CHANGE LOCKS, BLDGS 34 85 86 87 PSF [Oversize separated]	84-C-0103  84-C-0049	AP-07265-4  AB-03366-1		
078	008	1984	Memorandum for Commander: Alternative for Accommodation of FEMA [Federal Emergency Management Agency], PSF Bldg 105 [Oversize separated]	84-C-0113			
078	009-013	1984	CONVERSION OF PSF BLDGS 104 & 105 TO FEMA [FEDERAL EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AGENCY] ADMINISTRATION, Contract & modifications, IFB, Design Documents, Specification 8575, Estimate, Instruction Manuals [Oversize separated] [5 FLDRS]	84-C-0113  84-B-0080			
078	014	1984	Conversion of Bldgs 104 105 PSF to FEMA [Federal Emergency Management Agency] Administration, Design Analysis & Data Calculations, Specification 6846	84-C-0113			
078	015	1984-1985	CONVERSION OF BLDGS 102 104 105 PSF, PHASE 2 [Oversize separated]	84-C-0113  85-B-0056	AB-01138-5		
078	016	1983-1987	BUILDING RENOVATION, Bldg 104 & 105, PSF [Oversize separated]	84-C-0113			
079	001-004	1982-1987	CONVERT BLDGS 104 105 TO FEMA [FEDERAL EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AGENCY] ADMINISTRATION, VOLUMES 1 AND 2, PSF  [Oversize separated]  [4 folders]	84-C-0113  84-B-0080	C-1126	PN-165  T-291	
079	005-006	1982-1987	CONVERSION OF PSF BLDG 104 TO FEMA [FEDERAL EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AGENCY] ADMINISTRATION, VOLUME 1, Scope Definition Study, IFB, Functional Floor Plan Submittal [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	84-C-0113  84-B-0080	C-1126	T-291	
079	007-021	1980-1985	Conversion of PSF BLDGS 104 105 for FEMA [Federal Emergency Management Agency], TRANSMITTALS, Maintenance/Instruction Manuals [Oversize separated] [15 FOLDERS]	84-C-0113			
079	022	1985	BRIEFING OF COMMANDER PSF ON CONVERSION OF PSF BLDG 104 TO CIVILIAN PERSONNEL OFFICE [CPO]	84-C-0114		PN T290  PN-123	
080	001-002	1984-1986	UPGRADE CABLE TO TELEPHONE PLANT,  BLDG 67  PSF; Upgrade of Cable Distribution System, 1200 Area PSF [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	84-C-0119  84-B-0036	AE-03247-2		
080	003	1984	UPGRADE CABLE DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM,  1200 AREA AND BLDG 67,  PSF [Oversize separated]	84-C-0119			
080	004	1985	Upgrade Telephone Cable to Telephone Plant, Bldg 67 PSF	84-C-0119	AE-03247-2		
080	005	1983-1985	INSTALL 2 walk-in FREEZER BOXES AND 1 COOLER BOX, PSF BLDG 1243 [Oversize separated]	84-C-0120	AD-05200-3		
080	006-007	1984-1985	RENOVATION OF PSF BLDGS 640 643, RELOCATE MOTOR POOL EQUIPMENT [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	84-C-0122  84-B-0051	AB-01176-4 AB-02753-4 AD-02753-4J		
080	008-009	1984-1985	RELOCATE MOTOR POOL TO PSF BLDGS 640 AND 643 IN PREPARATION FOR NEW COMMISSARY [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	84-C-0122	AB-01176-4J		
080	010-013	1982-1986	REPLACE WINDOWS, LEVEL Building, PAINTING, PSF BLDGS 100 116 1183 1188 1801, FOMA BLDGS 33 34 35 36 37 38 39 41 42 43 44 46 47 48 49 50 [Oversize separated] [4 folders]	84-C-0123  84-B-0053	AE-02733-2  UF-83662-2		
080	014-016	1952-1987	REPAIR WINDOWS AND DOORS - BLDGS 33 34 35 36 37 38 39 41 42 43 44 46 47 48 49 50 100 116 1183 1188 1801 PSF; [Photos of PHSH Bldg 1801 new wing addition 1952] [Photos] [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	84-C-0123  84-B-0053	AE-02733-2		
081	001-002	1984-1986	INSTALL Street LIGHTS in 1300 AREA, Bldg 1349, Bldg 1040, Battery Caulfield Storage Area, DIESEL OIL TANK AREA, & 1800 AREA PSF [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	84-C-0125  84-B-0046	AB-02224-2J  AB-01142-4		
081	003	1984-1986	RENOVATION OF STREET LIGHTING, 1800 Area PSF	84-C-0125	AB-01142-4  AB-02224-2		
081	004	1983-1985	SEAL BASEMENT  WALLS & PIPE PENETRATIONS [Repair water leaks],  BLDGS 35 38 39 1100  PSF [Oversize separated]	84-C-0127  84-B-0061	AR-08405-4 +		
081	005	1982-1985	REPAIR SUPPORT POSTS,  900 AREA, Bldgs 934 935 PSF	84-C-0133	AD-02317-1		
081	006	1984	REPAIR SUPPORT POST AND STAIRS, BLDGS 283 949 950 973 974 1161 1162 1163 1167 1169 1170, 1100 AREA PSF [Oversize separated]	84-C-0133	AB-01227-J  AD-02317-1		
081	007-008	1984-1986	REPAIR Buildings -REPLACE EXTERIOR PLASTER WALLS,  BLDGS 934 935 PSF [2 folders]	84-C-0134  84-B-0054	AB-01230-4J		
081	009	1985-1986	REPAIR BUILDINGS, STAIRWAY, GUTTERS, PAINTING, AND STUCCO & REPLACE WOOD POSTS, CONCRETE FOUNDATIONS, Bldgs 283 934 935 949 950 973 974 1160 1161 1162 1163 1167 1169 1170 PSF	84-C-0134	AB-01230		
081	010	1984	REPLACE EXTERIOR PLASTER WALLS,  BLDGS 934 935  PSF	84-C-0134	AB-01230-4J		
081	011	1984-1985	REPAIR WASTE WATER SYSTEMS,  FOBR FOCR	84-C-0135  84-B-0037	BQ-08252-4J		
081	012	1985	REPAIR SANITARY SYSTEM,  FOCR [Oversize separated]	84-C-0135	BQ-08252-4		
081	013-014	1983-1985	REPLACE WATER MAINS, LAMC BLDG 1100; REPAIR VALVES, REPLACE PIPE, BLDG 1771  PSF [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	84-C-0137  84-B-0058	AB-01803-4  AB-01680-4		
082	001	1984-1985	INSTALL NEW WATER LINES AND FIRE HYDRANTS; REPAIR WASTEWATER SYSTEM FOR PSF AND FOBK	84-C-0137  84-B-0058	AB-01680-4  AB-01803-4		
082	002	1984-1985	Upgrade Water System, Wastewater System, Reroute 6-inch water line around Bldgs 619 629 PSF - Contract, Inspection reports, Specifications	84-C-0138  84-B-0058	AB-01134-4  AB-01214-4  AB-01228-4		
082	003-005	1984-1985	UPGRADE WATER SYSTEM, Wastewater System, & Reroute 6-inch water line around Bldgs 619 629 PSF, Contract modifications [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	84-C-0138	AB-01228-4  AB-01134-4  AB-01214-4		
082	006	1984-1985	UPGRADE WATER SYSTEM PSF, Correspondence, Modification Requests [Oversize separated]	84-C-0138	AB-01228-4  AB-01134-4  AB-01214-4		
082	007	1984-1985	Upgrade WASTE WATER SYSTEM PSF & FOBK, Drawings & Plans, Specifications [Oversize separated]	84-C-0138	AB-01214-4		
082	008	1984-1985	UPGRADE WATER SYSTEM  PSF & FOBK, Drawings & Plans [Oversize separated]	84-C-0138	AB-01134-4		
082	009	1984-1985	REPAIR WASTE WATER SYSTEM,  PSF FOBK	84-C-0138  84-B-0058	AB-01228-4J		
082	010	1985	REPAIR STORM DRAIN, 100 Area  PSF	84-C-0138	AB-01228-5J		
082	011	1984	INSTALL PIPELINES  PSF - VARIOUS LOCATIONS, Submittals	84-C-0138	AB-01214-4 +		
082	012	1985	Upgrade water system  PSF, Purchase Request - FILE DRAFTS	84-C-0138	AB-01214-4		
082	013	1984	UPGRADE WATER SYSTEM AT PSF TO MEET FIRE DEMAND	84-C-0138	AB-01214-4J		
082	014	1984	REPLACE WATER MAIN,  600 AREA  PSF	84-C-0138  84-B-0058	AB-01134-4J		
082	015	1984-1985	REPLACEMENT OF BOILER,  BLDG 979  PSF, IFB, Contract	84-C-0140			
082	016	1982-1985	REPLACE BOILER, PSF BLDG 979 [Oversize separated]	84-C-0140  84-B-0052	AB-03637-3J		
083	001-003	1984-1985	REMOVE ASBESTOS AND REPLACE WITH NEW INSULATION,  FOBK Bldgs 601 602 636 AND PSF Bldgs 67 101-B 103 105 979 1040 1100 1204 1205 1206 1207 1208 1214 1244 1818 1802 [Photos] [3 FOLDERS]	84-C-0142  84-B-0065	AB-01250-4 +		
083	004-007	1984-1986	INSTALL DISHWASHERS IN 35 DWELLING UNITS, 400 Area PSF; Install New Kitchen Cabinets in FOBK FOBR [Photos] [Oversize separated] [4 FOLDERS]	84-C-0145  84-C-0146  84-B-0057	AF-03433-2  BF-03177-2		
083	008		Cross reference sheet for 84-C-0145	84-C-0146			
083	009-014	1984-1989	Replacement of Heating Boilers PSF 400 Area, 500 Area, 700 Area; Replace Burner & Controls Boiler #3, PSF Bldg 1040; Replace Boiler PSF Bldg 979 & PRFTA work, Technical Specs, Contract mods, IFB [OS separated] [6 Fldrs]	84-C-0148  84-B-0052	AB-01932-4  AF-00053-9  AB-03637-3		
084	001-002	1984-1989	Replacement of Heating Boilers, PSF 400 Area, 500 Area, 700 Area; Replace Burner & Controls on Boiler #3, PSF Bldg 1040; Replace Boiler, PSF Bldg 979 & PRFTA work, Technical Specifications, Contract mods, IFB [2 folders]	84-C-0148			
084	003-005	1978-1987	REPLACE HEATING SYSTEM, PSF BLDGS 401-435, 400 Area, 500 Area, 700 AREA, Family Housing [INCLUDING PRFTA WORK] [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	84-C-0148	AF-00053-9 AF-00052-9 AF-00007-9		
084	006-009	1984-1985	REPLACE HEATING SYSTEM, BURNER AND CONTROLS FOR BOILER NO. 3, PSF Bldg 1040, IFB, Contract modifications, Instruction Manual   [Oversize separated] [4 folders]	84-C-0149  84-B-0052	AB-03637-3  AB-01932-4  AF-00007-9		
084	010	1983-1986	REPLACE FIRE EYE BOILER  NO. 3, PSF  BLDG 1040, LGH Wire List [Oversize separated]	84-C-0149  84-B-0052	AB-01932-4		
084	011	1984-1985	Replace Boiler Burner, Boiler Number 3, PSF Bldg 1040, drawings & plans, LGH Wire List As Built [Oversize separated]	84-C-0149	AB-01932-4		
084	012	1984-1986	REPLACE FIRE EYE SYSTEM - BOILER #3 CONTROL SYSTEM, PSF  BLDG 1040	84-C-0149	AB-01932-4J		
084	013	1984	Replacement of burner & controls for Boiler NO. 3, Boiler Plant, PSF Bldg 1040 [Oversize separated]	84-C-0149	AB-01932-4		
084	014	1985	REPLACEMENT OF LIGHTS & FIXTURES IN TUNNEL, FOBK FOBR, Baker-Barry Tunnel	84-C-0150	BB-0R141-4		
084	015		Cross reference sheet for 85-C-0281	84-C-0214			
084	016	1986/09	ENERGY ENGINEERING ANALYSIS PROGRAM [EEAP], VOLUME 1, EXECUTIVE SUMMARY  PSF	84-C-0217			
084	017	1986/01	ENERGY ENGINEERING ANALYSIS PROGRAM [EEAP], VOLUME 2, REPORTS & APPENDICES	84-C-0217			
085	001-002	1986/09	ENERGY ENGINEERING ANALYSIS PROGRAM [EEAP], VOLUME 2, REPORT & APPENDICES A-F [2 folders]	84-C-0217			
085	003	1986	ENERGY ENGINEERING ANALYSIS PROGRAM [EEAP], VOLUME 3, PROJECT DOCUMENTATION RECOMMENDATIONS, ECO-1 thru ECO-18	84-C-0217			
085	004	1986	ENERGY ENGINEERING ANALYSIS PROGRAM [EEAP], VOLUME 3, PROJECT DOCUMENTATION ECO-1 THRU ECO-18	84-C-0217			
085	005		Cross reference sheet for 87-C-0118	84-C-0242			
085	006	1985-1988	Upgrade sewerage systems, FOBK FOBR FOCR [BBC], DESIGN PHASE	84-C-0246			
085	006A	1984-1985	Operations & Maintenance Manual - Automatic Halon 1301 Suppression System LAMC/LGH 2nd Floor Computer Room, PSF [Submittal data] [Oversize separated]	84-C-0280			
085	007	1987	UPGRADE FAMILY HOUSING,  1500 AREA PSF	84-C-0282			
085	008	1984-1985	CONSTRUCT ROAD connecting  BATTERY CAULFIELD to Wedemeyer Street [Oversize separated]	84-C-0289  84-B-0134	AB-03709-2		
085	009-010	1984-1985	LAMC [LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER] Renovation Projects [PROPERTY TRANSFER]  [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	84-C-0302  83-D-0047  84-B-0149	C-2037	T-302	
085	011-013	1983-1987	Replace OVERHEAD AND UNDERGROUND ELECTRICAL FEEDERS [Electrical Distribution System],  PSF 600 AREA, Contract, IFB [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	84-C-0304  84-B-0178	AB-01153-4 AB-01163-4 AB-01193 +		
085	014	1984	REPLACE VARIOUS OVERHEAD & UNDERGROUND ELECTRICAL FEEDERS [Electrical Distribution System], PSF FOBK, 100 Area, 600 Area, 700 Area, 900 Area, 1200 Area & Backup switchgear for FOSC, Operation & Maint. Manual [OS separated]	84-C-0304  84-B-0178			
085	015	1985-1988	Replace Overhead & Underground Electrical Feeder, DISPOSED OF TRANSFORMER PCBs [Polychlorinated Biphenyls], OIL TESTS	84-C-0304			
086	001	1984-1988	REPLACE OVERHEAD AND UNDERGOUND ELECTRICAL FEEDERS, PSF [Oversize separated]	84-C-0304	AB01193-4  FE-936-84		
086	002	1985	Replace Overhead & Underground Electrical Feeder, PSF 600 Area, Includes PSF Bldg 107 Substation [Oversize separated]	84-C-0304			
086	003	1984-1987	Replace OVERHEAD AND UNDERGROUND ELECTRICAL FEEDERS  PSF, Specification 7258 [Oversize separated]	84-C-0304			
086	004-005	1983-1985	REPAIR WATER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM,  FOBR FOCR [2 folders]	84-C-0318  84-B-0180	BQ-04706-3J		
086	006-007	1983-1985	REPAIR SEWER LINE SYSTEM BEHIND FOMA Bldgs 1 2 3 4 9, Design documents, Estimate, Submittals, Test excavations at FOMA [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	84-C-0325	UB-02064-3		
086	008	1984-1987	REPAIR SEWER LINES IN FOMA Bldgs 1 2 3 4 9	84-C-0325	UB-02064-3		
086	009-010	1984-1985	REPAIR SEAWALL, BLDG 662 FOBK, HORSESHOE BAY - IFB for Misc Modification Projs: Seawall Rpr, Smoke & Fire Alarms, Emergency Generator Bldgs 840 1040, Road Improvements, Isolate Stairways Bldg 35 38 39 [OS separated] [2 fldrs]	84-C-0326  84-B-0187	BB-01123-4J		
086	011-012	1983-1986	IMPROVE ROADWAYS - LINCOLN BOULEVARD & OTHER PSF SITES [See Project File 84-C-0326 for IFB for Miscellaneous Modifications Projects]  [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	84-C-0331  84-B-0187	AB-01131-4		
086	013	1984	ROAD IMPROVEMENTS  PSF, Lincoln Boulevard, Contract & modifications	84-C-0331  84-B-0187			
086	014-015	1984-1986	MISCELLANEOUS MODIFICATONS, Smoke & Fire Alarm Systems PSF FOBK FOMA [See Project File 84-C-0326 for IFB for Miscellaneous Modifications Projects] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	84-C-0334  84-B-0187	AB-01178-4 thru AB-01187-4		
086	016	1984-1986	Miscellaneous Modification Projects: INSTALL SMOKE AND FIRE ALARM SYSTEM, PSF FOBK FOMA, & CONNECT TO BLDG 218, Contract modifications, Submittals	84-C-0334	AB-01187-4J +		
087	001-002	1983-1984	REPLACE GENERATOR,  PSF  BLDG 1040 & FOBR BLDG 840, Contract modifications, Design documents, Specification 7171 [See Project File 84-C-0326 for IFB for Miscellaneous Modifications Projects] [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	84-C-0335  84-B-0187	AB-01605-4 +		
087	003	1985	Replace Emergency Generator, Bldg 1040 PSF, Bldg 840 FOBR, Transmittal # 10 [Oversize separated]	84-C-0335			
087	004	1985	Replace Emergency Generator, Bldg 1040 PSF, Bldg 840 FOBR, Transmittal # 13 [Oversize separated]	84-C-0335			
087	005	1986	Replace Emergency Generator, Bldg 1040 PSF, Bldg 840 FOBR, Transmittal # 17 [Oversize separated]	84-C-0335			
087	006	1986	Replace Emergency Generator, Bldg 1040 PSF, Bldg 840 FOBR, Transmittal # 18 [Oversize separated]	84-C-0335			
087	007	1985	Replace Emergency Generator, Bldg 1040 PSF, Bldg 840 FOBR, Transmittals # 9 16 30 [Oversize separated]	84-C-0335			
087	008	1986	Replace Emergency Generator, Bldg 1040 PSF, Bldg 840 FOBR, Transmittals # 12 19 22 23 28 29 [Oversize separated]	84-C-0335			
087	009	1985	Replace Emergency Generator, Bldg 1040 PSF, Bldg 840 FOBR, Transmittals # 7 8 15 16 [Oversize separated]	84-C-0335			
087	010	1985	Replace Emergency Generator, Bldg 1040 PSF, Bldg 840 FOBR, Transmittals # 5 11 14 [Oversize separated]	84-C-0335			
087	011	1986	Replace Emergency Generator, Bldg 1040 PSF, Bldg 840 FOBR, Transmittal # 20	84-C-0335			
087	012	1986	Replace Emergency Generator, Bldg 1040 PSF, Bldg 840 FOBR, Transmittal # 21	84-C-0335			
087	013	1982-1984	Replace Emergency Generator, Miscellaneous modifications, Bldg 1040 PSF, Electrical submittals	84-C-0335			
087	014	1962-1980	Replace Emergency Generator, Miscellaneous modifications, Bldg 840 FOBR, Electrical submittals [Oversize separated]	84-C-0335			
087	015		Cross reference sheet for 84-D-0033	84-D-0017			
087	016		Cross reference sheet for 84-D-0029	84-D-0018			
087	017	1983-1984	INTERIOR PAINTING, FAMILY HOUSING, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA	84-D-0029  84-D-0018  84-R-0011			
087	018	1984	REPLACE AND REPAIR FLOORING - PSF & SUBPOSTS	84-D-0030  84-B-0020			
087	019	1983-1984	INTERIOR PAINTING - PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA	84-D-0031			
087	020	1983-1984	REPAIR FLOORING, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA LAMC	84-D-0033  84-D-0017  84-R-0012			
087	021	1983-1984	INSTALL WINDOW AND DOOR SCREENS - PSF Funston Avenue BLDGS 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 56 57 58 59 64 65, FOBK FOMA	84-D-0036	AF-03910-4J		
087	022		Cross reference sheet for 84-C-0046	84-D-0046			
088	001-002	1974-1988	REQUEST TO CONVERT PSF SERIES 100 Area AND 1200 Area BARRACKS to General Purpose Administration Facility , Volume 2, PSF BLDGS 100 101 103  [Photos] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	84-D-0114	C-1079		
088	003-004	1983-1987	CONVERT BARRACKS TO CPO [CIVILIAN PERSONNEL OFFICE] ADMINISTRATION, PSF BLDGS 100 101 103 104, Specification 7134, Design Analysis, Estimate [Photos] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	84-D-0114	C-1124	T-290	
088	005-006	1982-1986	CONVERSION OF BARRACKS TO CPO [CIVILIAN PERSONNEL Office] ADMINISTRATION, VOLUMES 2 AND 3, BLDG 104 [2 folders]	84-D-0114	C-1124		
088	007-008	1970-1985	YOUTH CENTER Relocation [Photos] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	84-D-0114	C-1140		
088	009	1985/11	Directorate of Engineering & Housing [DEH] Complex Programming documents	84-D-0114	C-1131		
088	010		Cross reference sheet for 87-C-0165	84-D-0195			
088	011	1983-1985	REPAIR WOMEN'S AND MEN'S RESTROOMS, FOSC Bldg 1227, Non-Commissioned Officers'/Enlisted CLUB [Oversize separated]	84-D-0229	AP-07439-4J  AP-04539-3		
088	012	1985	ENGINEERING INVESTIGATIONS TO EVALUATE SEWAGE PUMP LIFT STATIONS, PSF	84-D-0229			
088	013		Cross reference sheet for 86-D-0041	84-D-0244			
088	014	1984	INSTALL FIRE ALARM RADIO EQUIPMENT,  BLDG 218,  PSF Fire Station	84-F-3864	AB-02209-4J		
088	015	1982-1984	REPAIR BOILER,  BLDG 1040  PSF [Oversize separated]	84-H-1307	AB-02827-2		
088	016	1983	Remove 1,500 gallons of water & pesticides for sump pump located at Bldg 269 PSF	84-M-0424			
088	017		Cross reference sheet for 85-M-2235	84-M-0508			
088	018	1984	Repair leaks in transformers in PSF Bldg 135 basement including Hazardous Material Disposal - PCBs [Polychlorinated Biphenyls]	84-M-0904			
088	019		Cross reference sheet for 84-M-1022	84-M-0905			
088	020	1984	Remove PCBs [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] from transformers, PSF Bldg 135 basement; Hazardous Material Disposal PSF	84-M-1022  84-M-0905	AB-84070-4S		
088	021	1983	CHECK AND CALIBRATE  PETROLEUM PUMP METERS, PSF BLDG 638, POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] Station	84-M-1378	AD-05257-3J		
088	022	1984	Replace existing emergency generators, FOBR Bldg 840, PSF Bldg 1040	84-M-1641	AB-01605-4		
088	023	1983-1984	PUMP OUT WET PITS AND REMOVE OIL FROM MANHOLE, FOBK FOBR FOCR	84-M-1990	BB-05385-3  AB-05526-3J		
088	024		Cross reference sheet for 84-C-0007	84-M-2031			
088	025	1983-1984	PREPARE COLOR PRINTS of AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHS of PSF AND EAST FORT BAKER [EFB]	84-M-2092	AB-01120-4J		
088	026	1984	Hazardous Material Disposal PSF	84-M-2120			
088	027		Cross reference sheet for 84-M-2602	84-M-2178			
088	028	1984	PAINT PARADE GROUND FLAG POLE  PSF	84-M-2459	AB-02179-4J		
088	029	1984	BOILER TUBE REPLACEMENT,  BLDG 951 PSF	84-M-2602  84-M-2178	AB-01893-4		
088	030	1984	PRODUCTION OF PSF COLORED MAPS [not found 8/6/12]	84-M-3780	AB-01168-4J		
088	031	1982	REPAINT FLAG POLE,  BLDG 80  PSF	84-M-4319	AB-04126-2J		
088	032	1984	LEAKAGE CONTROL SURVEY, 300 AREA BEHIND LIBRARY PSF [Oversize separated]	84-M-4394	AB-01266-4J		
088	033	1983	REPLACE FILTER & Strainer, SWIMMING POOL, LAMC  BLDG 1151	84-M-4631	AB-05937-3J		
088	034	1989	Utilities Contract - Golden Gate Bridge [GGB]	84-S-0001			
089	001-003	1975-1988	Construction of POST OFFICE, VOLUMES 2 AND 3, Environmental Assessment [Photos] [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	85-A-0050	C-1122	PN-072	
089	004-005	1983-1985	POST OFFICE, VOLUME 1 [NHPA COMPLIANCE] [Future PSF Building 614], IFB [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	85-A-0050	C-1122	PN-072	
089	006		Cross reference sheet for 86-B-0028	85-B-0013			
089	007		Cross reference sheet for 86-B-0001	85-B-0038			
089	008	1985	Hazardous Waste Disposal PSF	85-B-0050			
089	009-011	1984	ENLISTED MEDICAL BARRACKS with Dining, Administration, & Supply, PSF BLDGS 1029 1030, INCLUDES BORING LOGS, Analysis of Design, Basis for Design, IFB & modifications [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	85-B-0171		PN-119	
089	012	1985	UPGRADE WATER SYSTEM & INSTALL SEWAGE FLOW METER PSF, IFB	85-B-0230			
089	013	1980-1987	RESURFACE TENNIS COURTS near PSF Bldgs 96 1147 1830	85-C-0007  84-B-0047	AP-03205-3		
090	001	1984-1985	UPGRADE INTERIOR - BLDG 135 PSF [Oversize separated]	85-C-0014	AP-07442-4		
090	002	1983-1994	BUILDING DEMOLITION in 600 AREA for New Commissary, PSF Bldgs 251 617 619 623 624 625 627 628 629, Wood Shed, Chain-Link Fence [Photos] [Oversize separated]	85-C-0015  84-B-0068	AB-01192-4		
090	003-005	1984-1985	EXTERIOR PAINTING & Gutter repair, VARIOUS BUILDINGS  PSF FOMA LAMC, Contract & modifications, Specifications [3 folders]	85-C-0020  84-B-0063	AB-01217-4 +		
090	006	1985	EXTERIOR PAINTING, FAMILY HOUSING  PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA, PSF 700 AREA [Oversize separated]	85-C-0020	AB-01217-4+		
090	007	1984-1991	EXTERIOR PAINTING,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA	85-C-0020	AF-03174-2		
090	008	1983-1986	Inspect, Service, & Repair ELEVATORS,  BLDGS 1100 1110 1801 - LAMC LAIR PHSH DLI [Defense Language Institute]	85-C-0022  85-M-1526  82-C-0026	AB-01121-4		
090	009	1984-1985	PAINT EXTERIOR,  BLDGS 650 AND 651 PSF	85-C-0026	AV-09572-4		
090	010	1984-1985	INSTALL LIGHT FIXTURES,  COMMISSARY WAREHOUSE,  BLDG 1186  PSF [Oversize separated]	85-C-0030	AY-05006-3J		
090	011	1984-1985	REPLACE BOILER #2,  FAMILY QUARTERS, BLDG 2  FOMA [Oversize separated]	85-C-0032	UF-05814-3J		
090	012	1988	Sewage FLOWMETER, Product catalog & Disposal of	85-C-0035			
090	013	1984-1985	UPGRADE Women's WASH ROOM, PSF BLDG 101	85-C-0036	AB-01257-4J		
091	001-007	1982-1988	ENLISTED BARRACKS WITHOUT DINING, FOSC, VOLUMES 1 2 AND 3, Estimate, Design documents, Traffic Study, Geotechnical Report, Programming documents [Photos] [Oversize separated] [7 folders]	85-C-0043  83-D-0047	C-1119	PN-124	
091	008-010	1984-1988	ENLISTED BARRACKS WITHOUT DINING, FOSC, VOLUME 3, Environmental Impact Statement, Energy Analysis Report, Concept Design Submittal, Section 106 COMPLIANCE [Photos] [3 folders]	85-C-0043	C-1119	PN-124	
091	011-012	1985	RENOVATION of FOSC BLDG 1218 FOR USAR [United States Army Reserve] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	85-C-0051  85-B-0010	AB-01272-4		
092	001-003	1985-1986	REPLACE SIX PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] TRANSFORMERS,  LAIR, Bldg 1110 [3 folders]	85-C-0056  85-B-0001	AR-08434-4		
092	004	1985-1986	REPLACE PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] TRANSFORMERS IN BLDG 1110 basement - Switchgear room, LAIR PSF [Oversize separated]	85-C-0056	AR-08434-4		
092	005	1985	OFFICE RENOVATION,  Second floor of BLDG 87  PSF, INSPECTOR GENERAL'S Office [Oversize separated]	85-C-0058	AI-03492-3		
092	006	1984-1985	INSTALL OXYGEN TRIM CONTROL, BLDG 1040 PSF [Oversize separated]	85-C-0059	AR-02164-4J +		
092	007	1984-1985	PURCHASE & INSTALL OXYGEN TRIM CONTROL [Oxygen-Microprocesser Based Air-Fuel Control System],  BLDG 1040,  PSF Boiler Plant [Oversize separated]	85-C-0059  85-B-0020	AB-02060-4J		
092	008	1985	Install Oxygen TRIM SYSTEM on each of 5 steam boilers, PSF Bldg 1040 [Oxygen-microprocessor based Air-Fuel control system] [Oversize separated]	85-C-0059  85-B-0020	AB-02060-4		
092	009-010	1985-1987	EXTERIOR PAINTING, VARIOUS GGNRA BLDGS, FOBK FOBR Bldgs 955 956, FOFU, FOPO, FOMA Bldgs 241, IFB, Contract [2 folders]	85-C-0061  85-B-0019	AQ-08251-4		
092	011	1985-1986	EXTERIOR PAINTING, GGNRA BLDGS AT FOPO FOCR FOBR FOMA FOFU [Photos] [Oversize separated]	85-C-0061	AQ-08251-4		
093	001-004	1985-1987	EXTERIOR PAINTING, GGNRA BUILDINGS FOFU FOMA FOPO FOCR FOBR, FAILURE, LITIGATION [4 FOLDERS]	85-C-0061  85-B-0019	AQ-08251-4		
093	005-008	1985-1986	REPLACE PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] FLUORESCENT LIGHT FIXTURES IN VARIOUS BUILDINGS  PSF, Contract & IFB   [4 FOLDERS]	85-C-0067  85-B-0025	AB-01178-5  AB-01184-5		
093	009-010	1985-1986	REPLACE PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] FLUORESCENT FIXTURES, VARIOUS BLDGS in PSF 100 Area, 200 Area, 300 Area, 600 Area, 900 Area, 1000 Area, 1200 Area, 1300 Area, 1400 Area, 1600 Area, 1700 Area [OS separated] [2 folders]	85-C-0067	AB-01184-5 +		
093	011	1985	DISPOSE OF HAZARDOUS WASTE - VARIOUS LOCATIONS PSF	85-C-0068	AB-01112-5		
093	012	1985	RENOVATE BLDGS 1818 1819 PSF [Oversize separated]	85-C-0069  85-B-0043	AB-02574-9		
094	001-002	1984-1986	EXTERIOR PAINTING & General Repairs, ADMINISTRATIVE BUILDINGS FOBR Bldgs 507 636, PSF Bldgs 38 39 1818 1819 [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	85-C-0072  85-B-0042	AB-01156-5 +		
094	003-005	1985-1986	REPAIR & REPLACE ROOFING, VARIOUS BUILDINGS OTHER THAN FAMILY HOUSING [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	85-C-0074  85-B-0044	AB-01170-5J		
094	006	1985	EXTERIOR PAINTING AND GENERAL REPAIR, FAMILY HOUSING AND ADMINISTRATION Buildings PSF FOBK [Oversize separated]	85-C-0076	AF-04888-5  BF-04665-5		
094	007-009	1985	REPLACE STEAM HEATING SYSTEM With Hot Water System, PSF Bldgs 1000 1001 1002 1003 1004 - 1000 AREA [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	85-C-0078  85-B-0054	AF-04622-5		
094	010-011	1985-1986	REPLACE GUTTERS, SIDEWALKS, & Curbs,  PSF [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	85-C-0082  85-B-0057	AB-84430-4		
094	012-016	1985-1986	REPAIR STORM DRAINAGE SYSTEM PSF [Photos] [Oversize separated] [5 FOLDERS]	85-C-0086  85-B-0045	AB-01228-5  AB-01229-5  AB-01230-5		
095	001-003	1985-1986	REPAIR STORM DRAINS - VARIOUS  PSF LOCATIONS in 100 Area & 300 Area [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	85-C-0086	AB-01228-5 +		
095	004	1985-1986	REPAIR STORM DRAIN,  200 Area, 300 Area, 400 Area, 500 Area, 600 Area  PSF	85-C-0086	AB-01229-5J		
095	005	1986/07	HYDROGEOLOGIC REVIEW,  CRISSY FIELD AREA	85-C-0088  85-B-0070			
095	006-007	1985-1986	REPAIRS AND MODIFICATIONS,  BLDG 667 PSF [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	85-C-0090  85-B-0060	AB-01209-5		
095	008	1986	MODIFY Buildings INTO WAREHOUSES, PSF Bldgs 1182 1183; REPLACE ROTTED FLOOR, PSF Bldg 1185 [Photos] [Oversize separated]	85-C-0093	AB-01221-5+		
095	009	1985	MODIFICATION OF PSF BLDGS 1182 1183 INTO WAREHOUSE; REPLACE RAMP Bldg 1186 PSF	85-C-0093  85-B-0050	AB-01221-5J		
095	010	1985	INTERIOR PAINTING, FLOORING, & MISCELLANEOUS REPAIRS to ADMINISTRATION BUILDINGS PSF	85-C-0094	AB-01155-5  AB-01172-5		
095	011		Cross reference sheet for 89-B-0002	85-C-0096			
095	012	1985-1986	REPLACE BACKWASH WATER LINE, PSF BLDG 1773 [Oversize separated]	85-C-0097	AB-01780-4J		
095	013	1985	REMOVE ASBESTOS CONTAMINATED DEBRIS,  200 AREA PSF	85-C-0098	AB-01236-5		
095	014-015	1985-1986	INSTALL ROOF TOP AIR COOLER, AIR-CONDITIONING UNIT FOR AUTOVON AND EQUIPMENT ROOMS, PSF Bldg 67 [2 folders]	85-C-0099  85-B-0061	AE-04479-5		
095	016	1985-1986	INSTALL AIR CONDITIONER, PSF BLDG 67 [Oversize separated]	85-C-0099	AE-04479-5		
095	017	1985	MODIFY AUTOVON ROOM TO MEET DDN [Defense Data Network] ENVIRONMENTAL REQUIREMENTS, PSF  BLDG 67	85-C-0099	AE-04479-5J		
096	001	1985-1986	REPLACE WATER SOFTENERS,  BLDG 1040, PSF BOILER PLANT [Oversize separated]	85-C-0102  85-B-0036	AB-02534-4		
096	002	1977	Replace water softener, Boiler Plant, PSF Bldg 1040 [Oversize separated]	85-C-0102	AB-02534-4		
096	003	1982-1986	REPLACE GARAGE DOORS,  PSF  300 Area, 500 Area, 700 Area, 1000 Area, 1200 Area, Family Housing	85-C-0104  85-B-0028	AF-02042-3 +		
096	004-009	1984-1987	INSTALL RADIO FIRE ALARM SYSTEMS & CONNECT TO PSF BLDG 218 - Fire Station,  VARIOUS BLDGS in PSF Bldgs 2 34 180 218 252 1100 1110, & FOBK FOBR FOCR [BBC]  [Oversize separated] [6 FOLDERS]	85-C-0105  84-C-0079  85-B-0033 +	AB-01245-4 +		
096	010-014	1985-1986	REPLACE FIRE ALARM SYSTEM WITH RADIO TYPE, FOBK FOBR FOCR [BBC] PSF  [5 FOLDERS]	85-C-0105	AB-01245 …		
096	015	1985	Motorola quotation for installation of GFE Alarm Reporting System, PSF, FOBR, FOBK, FOCR	85-C-0105  84-C-0079			
096	016	1985	REPLACE ALARM SYSTEM in BLDGS 605 1243 AND CONNECT TO BLDG 218 PSF	85-C-0105  85-B-0033	AB-01247-4J		
096	017-019	1985-1986	ASBESTOS REMOVAL, REPLACEMENT OF PIPING AND RADIATORS IN BLDG 106  PSF   [3 FOLDERS]	85-C-0106  85-B-0037			
097	001-002	1983-1986	ASBESTOS REMOVAL & REPLACEMENT OF PIPING & RADIATORS, PSF  BLDG 106 [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	85-C-0106	AT-03819-3		
097	003	1984-1986	REPAIR ROOFING, FAMILY HOUSING, 1500 AREA [Oversize separated]	85-C-0107  85-B-0046	AF-04800-5J +		
097	004	1985-1986	REPLACE COMMUNICATION CONSOLE [ADT Control & Communication Equipment],  BLDG 36  PSF [Oversize separated]	85-C-0108  85-R-0063	AO-07300-5		
097	005-010	1985-1986	REPLACE WINDOWS AND DOORS, PSF BLDGS 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16,  FUNSTON AVENUE, PSF, IFB [LITIGATION FILES & Preparing the Rule 4 File & Trial Attorney's Litigation File] [Oversize separated] [6 folders]	85-C-0109  85-B-0065	AF-83663-2  AF-03175-2		
097	011	1983-1986	INSTALL TILE & PAINT INTERIORS - KITCHENS, PSF BLDGS 135 1331 [Asbestos Removal Bldg 135] [Oversize separated]	85-C-0110  85-B-0069	AP-07311-4J		
097	012-014	1982-1983	CONVERSION OF PSF BLDGS 102 & 104 TO FINANCE ADMINISTRATION OFFICES, Specification 6711, IFB, Submittals, Scope Definition Study, Modifications [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	85-C-0129  85-B-0056	AB-01145-5 +		
098	001	1984-1987	CONVERSION OF BLDG 102 PSF to CPO [CIVILIAN PERSONNEL OFFICE] & Finance Administration	85-C-0129	AB-01144-5+		
098	002-004	1981-1987	CONVERSION OF BLDG 102 TO GENERAL PURPOSE ADMINISTRATION, VOLUMES 1 AND 2; Conversion of Barracks Bldg 104 to Finance Administration PSF [3 folders]	85-C-0129	C-1107 AB-01685-1J  AC-01621-2J	PN-116E T-279	
098	005-008	1981-1985	CONVERSION OF BLDGS 102 & 104 TO GENERAL PURPOSE ADMINISTRATION, VOLUMES 3 AND 4, Economic Analysis [Photos] [Oversize separated] [4 folders]	85-C-0129	C-1107	PN-116E T-279	
098	009-010	1983-1986	CONVERSION OF PSF BLDG 102, VOLUME 5 [Photos] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	85-C-0129  85-B-0056	C-1107	PN-116E T-279	
098	011-013	1981-1987	CONVERSION OF PSF Barracks BLDG 104 FOR GENERAL PURPOSE ADMINISTRATION, VOLUMES 1 AND 2 [NHPA COMPLIANCE] [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	85-C-0129	C-1109  AB-01684-1J	PN-117E T-270	
099	001	1987	Conversion of PSF BLDGS 101 102 103 104 105  - Mechanical Equipment and Submittals	85-C-0129			
099	002	1986	CONVERSION OF BLDG 102  PSF- Operation & Maintenance Manuals	85-C-0129			
099	003	1986	Conversion of PSF Building 102, JOHNSON CONTROLS Operation Maintenance Manual [Oversize separated]	85-C-0129			
099	004-007	1987/01	STUDY/SURVEY OF HISTORICALLY SIGNIFICANT ARMY FAMILY HOUSING, Presidio of San Francisco [PSF], Volumes 2, 3, 4 & Appendix, Draft [4 Folders]	85-C-0149			
099	008	1987/01	STUDY/SURVEY OF HISTORICALLY SIGNIFICANT ARMY FAMILY HOUSING QUARTERS, VOLUME 1 - INSTALLATION REPORT - FORT BAKER [FOBK], DRAFT	85-C-0149			
099	009	1988/01	STUDY/SURVEY OF HISTORICALLY SIGNIFICANT ARMY FAMILY HOUSING QUARTERS, VOLUME 1 - INSTALLATION REPORT, REVISED - FORT BAKER [FOBK]	85-C-0149			
099	010	1987/01	STUDY/SURVEY OF HISTORICALLY SIGNIFICANT ARMY FAMILY HOUSING QUARTERS, APPENDIX - INSTALLATION REPORT - FORT BAKER [FOBK]	85-C-0149			
100	001	1988/01	STUDY/SURVEY OF HISTORICALLY SIGNIFICANT ARMY FAMILY HOUSING QUARTERS, VOLUME 1 - INSTALLATION REPORT - FORT BARRY [FOBR]	85-C-0149			
100	002	1988/01	STUDY/SURVEY OF HISTORICALLY SIGNIFICANT ARMY FAMILY HOUSING QUARTERS, VOLUME 1 - INSTALLATION REPORT - FORT MASON [FOMA]	85-C-0149			
100	003	1987/01	STUDY/SURVEY OF HISTORICALLY SIGNIFICANT ARMY FAMILY HOUSING QUARTERS, APPENDIX - INSTALLATION REPORT, REVISED	85-C-0149			
100	004	1988/07	STUDY/SURVEY OF HISTORICALLY SIGNIFICANT ARMY FAMILY HOUSING QUARTERS, TASK 2.1 - LIVABILITY / PRESERVATION STANDARDS	85-C-0149  87-C-0069			
100	005	1986/05	STUDY/SURVEY OF HISTORICALLY SIGNIFICANT ARMY FAMILY HOUSING QUARTERS, TASK 2.2 - INSPECTION PROCEDURES AND MATERIALS	85-C-0149			
100	006	1986	Environment Restoration Program, Building Demolition PSF - MODIFICATION OF CONTRACT	85-C-0163			
100	007-009	1985-1986	REMOVE ASBESTOS INSULATION,  Basements of 500 Area AND 700 AREA Family Housing;  BOILER REPLACEMENT in 400 Area, 500 Area, 700 Area [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	85-C-0172  85-B-0139	AF-04962-5 +		
100	010	1986	REMOVE ASBESTOS INSULATION,  BLDG 2, Post Army MUSEUM PSF	85-C-0172			
100	011	1985	REMOVE ASBESTOS INSULATION FROM BOILER PIPES AND FITTINGS IN BASEMENTS of 500 Area &  700 Area - PSF FAMILY HOUSING AREAS	85-C-0172	AF-04962-5J		
100	012	1986	ASBESTOS REMOVAL,  BLDG T-2  AND BASEMENTS in 500 Area AND 700 AREA, PSF FAMILY HOUSING [Oversize separated]	85-C-0172	AF-04962-5		
100	013-014	1984-1985	Miscellaneous RENOVATION PROJECTS - LAMC ICU [Intensive Care Unit] / CCU [Critical Care Unit], BLDGS 1013 1014 1015 1100 [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	85-C-0199  85-B-0137	AL-03044-2  AL-03045-2  AL-03046-2		
100	015-016	1983-1986	REMODEL DENTAL CLINIC FOR U.S. ARMY INSTITUTE OF DENTAL RESEARCH, PSF BLDG 1808 [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	85-C-0226  85-B-0160	AR-08752-4		
101	001-004	1982-1986	REMODEL & ISOLATE STAIRWAYS, PSF BLDGS 35 38 39; MODIFY PSF OFFICERS' CLUB Lanai / Lounge, BLDG 50, IFB, Contract, Estimate, Spec 7162 [See Project file 84-C-0326 for copy of IFB for Misc. Mod. Projs] [OS separated] [4 FLDRS]	85-C-0238  85-B-0187  85-B-0216	AB-04605-3 +		
101	005-006	1985-1988	Modify LANAI, OFFICERS' CLUB, PSF BLDG 50; ISOLATE STAIRWAYS PSF BLDG 35 38 39,  TRANSMITTALS [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	85-C-0238			
101	007	1988-1989	ENLISTED BARRACKS - PSF - CONCEPT DESIGN SUBMITTAL, ENERGY ANALYSIS REPORT, ESTIMATE	85-C-0243		PN-124	
101	008-010	1984-1986	REPLACE ONE PIPE SYSTEM (HEATING), PSF QUARTERS 51, IFB, Contract & modifications [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	85-C-0271  85-B-0245			
101	011	1985	MODIFICATION TO HEATING SYSTEM, OFFICER'S MESS, Bldg 51 [50]  PSF [Oversize separated]	85-C-0271			
101	012		Cross reference sheet for 85-C-0273	85-C-0272			
101	013-014	1985	UPGRADE ELECTRICAL SYSTEM, 6 Elect. Maint. PROJS: 1000 & 1500 Area Elect Syst, Rewire stables, Ballfield Lights Bldg 1209, PSF Bldg T-2 Electrical Syst, Diesel Generator, Transmittals, Design Analysis [OS separated] [2 FLDRS]	85-C-0273  85-C-0272  85-B-0228	AF-82266-1 +		
101	015	1985	SIX ELECTRICAL MAINTENANCE PROJECTS - PSF 1000 Area & 1500 Area Electrical System, Rewire stables, Ballfield Lights PSF Bldg 1209, PSF Bldg T-2 Electrical System, Diesel Generator, IFB & Modifications	85-C-0273  85-C-0272  85-B-0228			
102	001-002	1984-1985	6 Electrical Maintenance Projects: PSF 1000 Area, 1500 Area, & Bldg T-2 Electrical System; Rewire stables FOBR Bldgs 901 902; Ballfield Lights FOSC; Generator PSF Bldg 218 [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	85-C-0273	AB-02116-4		
102	003	1982-1986	REWIRE ELECTRICAL SYSTEMS OF STABLE FACILITIES AND PRC BARN, FOBR BLDGS 901 902 [Part of SIX MAINTENANCE PROJECTS CONTRACT]	85-C-0273  85-C-0272	AH-03835-2J +		
102	004	1985	OPERATION AND MAINTENANCE MANUAL, FEMA [FEDERAL EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AGENCY] ADMINISTRATION, For Suspension System and HVAC Systems Bldgs 104 &105 [Part of 6 Electrical Maintenance Projects Contract] [Oversize separated]	85-C-0273			
102	005-007	1986	SIX ELECTRICAL MAINTENANCE PROJECTS: Electrical System in PSF 1000 Area, PSF 1500 Area, PSF Bldg T-2, & FOBR Bldgs 901 902 (Stables); Ballfield Lights FOSC; Generator PSF Bldg 218; TRANSMITTALS [OS separated] [3 FOLDERS]	85-C-0273			
102	008-011	1984-1986	REPAIR STORM DRAINS, Crissy Field PSF 600 Area [Oversize separated] [4 FOLDERS]	85-C-0279  85-B-0231	AB-01262-4 +		
102	012	1980-1981	Repair of Storm Drain Outfalls, 600 Area Crissy Field PSF [Oversize separated]	85-C-0279	AB-02452-6J		
102	013	1985	REPLACE ALUMINUM WINDOWS & REPAIR FOUNDATIONS, FOBK FOBR, 500 Area, 600 Area, 800 AREA, IFB & Modifications	85-C-0280 85-B-0233			
102	014	1984-1986	Replace ALUMINUM WINDOWS,  FOBK FOBR, 500 Area, 600 Area, 800 AREA	85-C-0280	BF-04676-5  BF-04677-5		
102	015-016	1983-1986	SURVEY & Repair OF FOUNDATION DAMAGE in FOBK FOBR  500 Area,  600 Area, 800 Area [2 folders]	85-C-0281  84-C-0214	BF-03775-4  BF-04678-5 BF-05642-3+		
103	001-002	1985	UPGRADE FAMILY QUARTERS,  1500 AREA PSF, Estimate, Design Analysis, IFB [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	85-C-0282  85-B-0214	AF-04636-5		
103	003	1984-1986	VARIOUS REPAIRS, 1500 AREA FAMILY HOUSING PSF	85-C-0282  85-B-0214	AF-03469-6J +		
103	004	1984	INTERIOR PAINTING,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA	85-D-0004	AF-04075-4J		
103	005	1983-1984	REPLACE WINDOW AND DOOR SCREENS,  Family Housing, PSF FOBK FOMA	85-D-0006	AF-04136-4J		
103	006	1985-1986	REAGENTS AND SERVICE CONTRACT, ASTRA-8 CHEMISTRY ANALYZER,  DIAGNOSTIC SEMINARS FOR 10 STAFF PER YEAR, LAMC	85-D-0007  84-B-0017			
103	007	1984-1985	FLOOR REPAIR, FAMILY HOUSING, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA	85-D-0008	AF-04044-4		
103	008-009	1984-1985	REPAIR FLOORING AND INTERIOR PAINTING, FAMILY HOUSING,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA [2 FOLDERS]	85-D-0017  85-D-0018	AF-04072-4J  AF-04083-4J		
103	010		Cross reference sheet for 85-D-0017	85-D-0018			
103	011	1984-1985	MEDICAL TRANSCRIPTI0N SERVICES, LAMC	85-D-0027  85-R-0023			
103	012-015	1985-1987	REPAIR & REPLACE FLOORING,   FAMILY HOUSING AND ADMINISTRATION BUILDINGS, FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA PSF LAMC [4 FOLDERS]	85-D-0039  85-B-0007	AF-85124-5 +		
103	016	1985	UPGRADE MOTOR POOL AND FACILITIES PSF, BLDGS 1351 1355	85-D-0047			
103	017		Cross reference sheet for 85-M-2235	85-M-0044			
104	001	1984-1985	REPLACE CHLORINATOR AND PIPING, PSF BLDG 1773 [Oversize separated]	85-M-0098	AB-01990-4J		
104	002		Cross reference sheet for 86-M-0308	85-M-0743			
104	003	1984	PERFORM ANALYSIS OF SOIL PSF	85-M-0779	AB-01281-4J		
104	004		Cross reference sheet for 85-C-0022	85-M-1526			
104	005	1984-1985	REPLACE FOLDING DOOR, PSF BLDG 50	85-M-2176	AB-01634-5J		
104	006	1984-1985	DELIVERY OF CHLORINE GAS, BLDGS 315 572 1151 1773 PSF	85-M-2235  85-M-0044  84-M-0508	AF-85026-5J		
104	007	1984-1985	CLEAN KITCHEN EXHAUST HOODS AND DUCTS, PSF Bldgs 50 101 135 211 218 1100 1208 1218 1801, FOBK Bldg 601, FOMA Bldg 1 [Oversize separated]	85-M-2335	AB-02166-4  BB-02168-4  UB-02167-4		
104	008	1983-1985	REPAIR WINDOWS,  PSF BLDG 606 & INSTALL SOUNDPROOF WINDOW, PSF BLDG 1300	85-M-2438	AB-02092-4 +		
104	009	1985	REPAIR PUMP,  BLDG 1773,  PSF WATER PLANT	85-M-2448	AB-01186-5		
104	010	1985	REMOVE AND INSTALL LAUNDRY EQUIPMENT FROM BALBOA HOSPITAL TO PSF [Photos of equipment]	85-M-2638  85-R-0043			
104	011	1984-1985	ROOF REPAIRS,  BLDG 1750  PSF [Oversize separated]	85-M-2658  85-R-0029	AZ-09517-5		
104	012	1984-1986	INSTALL RADIO FIRE ALARM, PSF BLDG 1801, PUBLIC HEALTH Service Hospital [PHSH] FACILITY	85-M-2807	AB-01245-4		
104	013	1985	LOAD TESTING ELEVATORS, PSF BLDGS 1012 1047 1100	85-M-2812	AB-01165-5J		
104	014	1983-1985	CLEAN AND TEST  UNDERGROUND FUEL TANK,  BLDG 34  PSF	85-M-3154	AB-04098-3		
104	015	1985	MODIFY EXISTING ELECTRICAL BOILER FEEDER,  BLDG 650 PSF [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated]	85-M-3283	AV-02570-2		
104	016	1985	REPLACE SLIDING WOOD DOORS, PSF BLDG 640 [Oversize separated]	85-M-3297	AB-83380-2		
104	017	1985	INSTALL INSULATION, PSF BLDG 218 [Oversize separated]	85-M-3399	AB-04665-3J		
104	018	1985	REPAIR FOLDING DOOR, PSF BLDG 50	85-M-3693	AB-01214-5		
104	019	1985	RELOCATE TELEVISION CABLE BOXES [TV Survey Boxes], ARGUELLO Boulevard AND WASHINGTON Boulevard PSF [Oversize separated]	85-M-3742	AB-01131-4		
104	020	1984-1985	ROOF REPAIRS & Partial deck replacement, PSF BLDG 864 [Photos] [Oversize separated]	85-M-3842	AF-04591-5J		
104	021	1981-1984	CALIBRATE UTILITY METERS,  PSF FOMA FOSC	85-M-4085	AU-03458-1J		
104	022	1985-1988	REPLACE MAIN BOOSTER PUMP,  BLDG 318 GOLF COURSE PSF [Oversize separated]	85-M-4202	GC-00006-8J		
104	023	1984-1985	CONSTRUCT CURB, & APPLY PAVEMENT MARKINGS TO ROADS AND PARKING FOR GGNRA at FOMA FOFU FOPO [Oversize separated]	85-M-4239	UQ-08255-4		
104	024	1984-1985	REPLACE 8-inch GATE VALVE, PSF BLDG 1040	85-M-4440	AB-01762-5J		
104	025	1985	INSTALL CHAIN-LINK FENCE & WOOD PARTITION, PSF BLDGS 1183 & 1185, PROPERTY TURN-IN POINT [TO REPLACE PSF BLDG 667 AS PROPERTY TURN-IN] [Oversize separated]	85-M-4930	AB-04273-5J		
104	026	1985	ELECTRICAL INSTALLATION OF COMPUTER OUTLETS, PSF BLDG 1201	85-M-4931	AT-06355-5J		
104	027	1985	Analyze Drinking Water from PSF wells	85-M-5087			
104	028	1983-1985	WALL & SWINGING DOOR CONSTRUCTION,  ORTHOPEDIC BRACE SHOP, PSF BLDG 1051 [Oversize separated]	85-M-5204	AL-04291-3J		
104	029	1984-1985	INSTALL STAINED GLASS WINDOW,  LAMC  CHAPEL, BLDG 1100 [Oversize separated]	85-M-5236	AL-05845-4J		
104	030	1985-1986	INSTALL OVERHEAD Steel Roll-up DOOR, PSF BLDG 1047 [Oversize separated]	85-M-5493	AD-04278-5J		
104	031	1985-1986	REPLACE PULLEY,  REPAIR AND REPAINT FLAG POLE, PSF BLDG 1750	85-M-5495	AZ-00736-5J		
104	032	1984-1985	Replace fire brick tile around burner cone, Boiler #4, Bldg 1040 PSF Boiler Plant	85-Q-0062	AB-02075-4J		
104	033	1985-1991	Utilities Contract - Department of Transportation of California [CALTRANS]	85-S-0001			
105	001	1985-1986	REPAIR AND CONSTRUCT ROADS & PARKING AREAS,  PSF 200 Area [Oversize separated]	86-B-0001  85-B-0038	AB-01167-5		
105	002	1985-1986	REPAIR PARKING AREAS BY MOTOR POOL AND COMMISSARY; ROAD WORK MASON Street & HALLECK Street, PSF	86-B-0001	AB-01167-5J		
105	003-004	1984-1986	CUSTODIAL,  FOBK FOMA PSF, SPECIFICATIONS & Building DIAGRAMS [2 folders]	86-B-0028  85-B-0013	AB-85146-5 +		
105	005	1986	BATHROOM RENOVATION, Bldg 1, FOMA, IFB, Plans [Cancelled] [Oversize separated]	86-B-0037	UI-06507-5		
105	006	1986	Renovate Bathrooms, FOMA Bldg 1, Specifications	86-B-0037	UI-06507-5		
105	007	1987	Renovating seven latrines [bathrooms], Bldg 1 FOMA, Draft Technical Specifications	86-B-0037	UI-06507-5		
105	008	1986-1987	ANALYZE 200 SAMPLES OF PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls], PSF  [CANCELLED]	86-B-0039			
105	009	1986	REMOVE ASBESTOS AND REINSULATE PIPES,  PSF Bldgs 210 649 651 1006 1008 1009 1049 1220 1330; PRFTA Bldgs 180 340 500 513 514  [CANCELLED]	86-B-0054			
105	010	1986	HAZARDOUS CHEMICAL LABORATORY - Mechanical-Environmental Systems, PSF LAIR Bldg 1110	86-B-0286			
105	011	1986	HAZARDOUS CHEMICAL LABORATORY - MECHANICAL-Environmental System SUBMITTALS, PSF LAIR Bldg 1110 [Oversize separated]	86-B-0286			
105	012	1985	EXTERIOR PAINTING, Family Housing, PSF 700 Area, FOMA FOBK, TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS [Work not completed under 85-C-0020]	86-C-0004  84-B-0063  86-R-0001	AB-01217-4  AF-81690-0		
105	013	1986	INTERIOR AND EXTERIOR PAINTING,  PSF LAMC [Work not completed under 85-C-0020]	86-C-0004	AB-01233-4  AB-01223-4		
105	014	1985-1986	INTERIOR PAINTING, FAMILY HOUSING QUARTERS [Work not completed under 85-C-0020] [Oversize separated]	86-C-0004	AF-81690-0  AB-01223-4  AF-00374-2		
105	015	1985-1986	REPLACE FOOD SERVICE COUNTER,  BLDG 1,  FOMA OFFICERS' CLUB [Oversize separated]	86-C-0009  86-B-0002	UI-06504-5		
106	001-004	1986-1990	INSTALL FIRE ALARM System, PSF [4 folders]	86-C-0021  86-R-0004	AB-01245-4		
106	005	1986-1990	Install FIRE ALARM Systems, LAMC BLDG 1100, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR [BBC]	86-C-0021	AB-00060-8J+		
106	006	1984-1990	Install Fire Alarm Systems, PSF FOBK LAMC	86-C-0021	AB-01246-5J		
106	007	1986	INSTALLATION OF FIRE ALARM EQUIPMENT, FOBK FOBR FOCR [BBC] PSF [Oversize separated]	86-C-0021	AB-01245		
106	008	1984	REPLACE ALARM SYSTEMS, PSF BLDGS 2 34 218 252 1100 1110 1801 AND CONNECT TO Bldg 218  PSF	86-C-0021	AB-01246-4P		
106	009-010	1983-1986	VIDEO MONITORING SYSTEM FOR CORONARY CARE UNIT, LAMC [2 folders]	86-C-0025  86-R-0018			
106	011	1985	LITTER PICK-UP POLICING [Oversize separated]	86-C-0033  85-B-0045	AB-01160-5		
107	001-005	1985-1986	UPGRADE WATER SYSTEM, PSF 500 Area, 700 Area, 800 Area, 1200 Area, 1500 Area; INSTALL SEWAGE FLOW METER, PSF Bldg 1794; Route water line around PSF Bldg 655 [Photos] [Oversize separated] [5 FOLDERS]	86-C-0035  85-B-0230	AB-01788-4J  AB-01132-5J		
107	006	1986-1987	SEWAGE DISPOSAL PSF	86-C-0040			
107	007	1989	San Francisco Department of Public Works Disposal of PSF & FOMA Sewage	86-C-0040			
107	008-009	1986	CONSTRUCT TWO NEW RESTROOMS IN PSF BLDG 1217 [2 folders]	86-C-0045  86-B-0024	AB-02239-4		
107	010-011	1986-1987	RENOVATE RECEIVING AREA: ROOF, WALLS, LOUVERS, SLIDING DOOR, CONCRETE PAD, DOOR, LIGHTS, FIRE PROTECTION, FOMA Bldg 1 [2 folders]	86-C-0046  86-B-0038	UI-06508-5		
107	012	1986-1987	RENOVATE RECEIVING AREA , BLDG 1  FOMA [Photos] [Oversize separated]	86-C-0046  86-B-0038	UI-06508-5		
107	013-014	1985-1987	RENOVATE RECEIVING AREA, OFFICERS' CLUB BLDG FOMA [Oversize separated]  [2 FOLDERS]	86-C-0046	UI-06508-5		
108	001	1985	RENOVATION of OFFICERS' CLUB BAR,  FOMA BLDG 1, Analysis of Design, IFB [Oversize separated]	86-C-0051  85-B-0261	UI-06503-4		
108	002	1986	Renovation of Officers' Club Bar, FOMA Bldg 1, Transmittal # 3, Ornamental Metal Shop Drawings [Oversize separated]	86-C-0051			
108	003	1986	Renovation of Officers' Club Bar, FOMA Bldg 1, Transmittal # 2 9 10, Casework drawings [Oversize separated]	86-C-0051			
108	004	1986	Renovation of Officers' Club Bar, FOMA Bldg 1, Transmittal # 8, Tile	86-C-0051			
108	005	1986	Renovation of Officers' Club Bar, FOMA Bldg 1, Transmittal # 1 5 6, Refrigeration units, Bar equipment	86-C-0051			
108	006	1986	Renovation of Officers' Club Bar, FOMA Bldg 1, Transmittal # 4, Plumbing	86-C-0051			
108	007	1986	Renovation of Officers' Club Bar, FOMA Bldg 1, Transmittal # 7, Electrical fixtures	86-C-0051			
108	008-011	1986-1987	REPLACEMENT OF HOT WATER HEATING TANKS IN LAUNDRY PLANT, Bldg 1047  PSF  [Photos]  [4 FOLDERS]	86-C-0053  86-B-0051	AB-03664-5		
108	012	1985-1988	REPLACE HOT WATER HEATER TANKS - LAUNDRY  BLDG 1047 PSF [Oversize separated]	86-C-0053	AB-03664-5		
108	013	1986-1988	REPLACE 2 HOT WATER HEATING TANKS, BLDG 1047 LAUNDRY PLANT, PSF [Oversize separated]	86-C-0053	AB-03664-5		
108	014-015	1985-1988	REPAIR PERIMETER Rock WALL AND FENCE  PSF, PACIFIC AVENUE near Golf Course [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	86-C-0054  86-B-0046	AB-02475-6  PE-00063-8		
108	016-017	1985-1988	REPLACE PERIMETER ROCK WALL NEAR GOLF COURSE AND INSTALL GUARD RAIL PSF [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	86-C-0054	AB-02475-6		
109	001	1986-1987	INSTALL HALON FIRE Protection SYSTEM, PSF BLDGS 101 650 [Oversize separated]	86-C-0055	AV-06304-6J		
109	002	1986-1987	INSTALL HALON FIRE Protection SYSTEM,  BLDG 650  PSF	86-C-0055  86-B-0062	AV-06304-6		
109	003	1987	Install HALON 1301 FIRE Protection SYSTEM, BLDG 101-B  PSF	86-C-0055			
109	004-006	1986-1987	REPLACE RADIATORS; INSTALL WATER HEATERS; COMPLETE CONVERSION OF HEATING SYSTEMS, Bldgs 1000 1001 1002 1003 1004 PSF [3 FOLDERS]	86-C-0057  86-B-0058	AF-03486-6		
109	007-008	1986-1987	CONVERT HEATING SYSTEM FROM STEAM TO HOT WATER,  FAMILY HOUSING, Bldgs 1000 1001 1002 1003 1004,  PSF 1000 Area [Photos] [2 FOLDERS]	86-C-0057	AF-00254-7J  AF-03486-6		
109	009	1986	BOILERS INSTALLATION, PSF 1000 Area, OPERATIONS AND MAINTENANCE [Oversize separated]	86-C-0057			
109	010	1987	RADIATOR COVERS,  1000 AREA, PSF FAMILY HOUSING, Drawings, samples	86-C-0057	AF-03486-6		
109	011-012	1986-1987	ASBESTOS REMOVAL AND FURNACE REPLACEMENT, ROSENSTOCK ROAD HOUSING, FOBR Bldgs 935 936 937 939 [2 FOLDERS]	86-C-0058  86-B-0031	BF-03550-6J		
109	013	1985-1987	ASBESTOS REMOVAL AND FURNACE REPLACEMENT, ROSENSTOCK HOUSING, FOBR Bldgs 934 936 937 939  [Oversize separated]	86-C-0058	BF-03350-6		
109	014	1986-1987	ASBESTOS REMOVAL AND FURNACE REPLACEMENT,  ROSENSTOCK ROAD HOUSING, FOBR BLDGS 934 936 937 939  PSF [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated]	86-C-0058	BF-03550-6		
109	015	1986	ABESTOS REMOVAL AND FURNACE REPLACEMENT,  FOBR Bldgs 934 935 936, ROSENSTOCK HOUSING [Oversize separated]	86-C-0058	BF-03550-6J		
109	016	1986-1987	ASBESTOS REMOVAL, DISPOSAL, & DECONTAMINATION OF Thompson Hall BASEMENT,  BLDGS 1020 1022 PSF [Oversize separated]	86-C-0059  86-B-0027	AB-01086-6J		
110	001	1986-1987	REMOVE ASBESTOS & DECONTAMINATE BASEMENT, Thompson Hall, PSF BLDGS 1020 1022 [Oversize separated]	86-C-0059	AB-01086-6		
110	002-003	1986-1987	PAVE ROADS ADJACENT TO PSF BLDGS 661 AND 663 [2 folders]	86-C-0060  86-B-0061	AB-01074-6		
110	004	1986-1989	PAVE DIRT ROAD - McDowell Avenue to Back of PSF Bldgs 661 663 [Oversize separated]	86-C-0060	AB-01074-6J		
110	005	1986-1987	PAVE EXISTING ROADWAY ADJACENT to PSF BLDGS 661 AND 663 [Photos] [Oversize separated]	86-C-0060	AB-01074-6		
110	006-008	1986-1987	PROVIDE POWER FOR STREET FIRE ALARM PULL STATIONS,  PSF FOBK FOBR  [3 FOLDERS]	86-C-0063  86-B-0048	AB-01123-6		
110	009-010	1986-1987	INSTALL POWER FOR STREET FIRE ALARM BOXES, PSF FOBK FOBR [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	86-C-0063	AB-01123-6		
110	011	1986-1987	INSTALL FIRE ALARM EQUIPMENT,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR [Oversize separated]	86-C-0063  86-B-0048	AB-01245-4  AB-01223-6		
110	012-013	1986-1989	REPLACE EMERGENCY GENERATOR AT 3 SEWAGE LIFT STATIONS, Bldgs 205 645 1794  PSF [2 FOLDERS]	86-C-0066  86-B-0044	AB-02096-5		
111	001	1987-1989	REPLACE standby GENERATORS,  PSF BLDGS 205 643 1794, Sewage LIFT STATIONS [Oversize separated]	86-C-0066  86-D-0070	AB-02096-5		
111	002	1986-1987	REPLACE COMPRESSOR STANDBY GENERATORS,   SEWAGE LIFT STATIONS,  BLDGS 205 645 1794 PSF [Oversize separated]	86-C-0066  86-D-0070	AB-02096-5J		
111	003-004	1985-1987	REPAIR GAS LINE - ROSENSTOCK HOUSING, 900 AREA, FOBR [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	86-C-0070  86-B-0026	BF-03349-6		
111	005	1987	REPAIR GAS LINE - ROSENSTOCK HOUSING,  FOBR 900 AREA [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated]	86-C-0070  86-B-0026	BF-03340-6		
111	006	1986	FIRE DAMAGE, PSF BLDG 1591,   CONSERVATION DOCUMENTS, IFB & contract modifications	86-C-0208  86-B-0212			
111	007	1983-1986	REPAIR FIRE DAMAGE, BLDG 1591 PSF	86-C-0208	AF-05829-3		
111	008	1986-1988	Repair Fire Damage, Bldg 1591 PSF, Transmittal # 1 2 6, Insulation & Nails	86-C-0208			
111	009	1986	Repair Fire Damage, Bldg 1591 PSF, Transmittal # 3 4 5, Roofing	86-C-0208			
111	010	1986	Repair Fire Damage, Bldg 1591 PSF, Transmittal # 6-9 32-34 37, Doors & windows	86-C-0208			
111	011	1986	Repair Fire Damage, Bldg 1591 PSF, Transmittal # 10-13 15 25 27, Walls, Flooring, Tile, Painting	86-C-0208			
111	012	1986	Repair Fire Damage, Bldg 1591 PSF, Transmittal # 16 31, Bathroom accessories	86-C-0208			
111	013	1986	Repair Fire Damage, Bldg 1591 PSF, Transmittal # 17 28, Kitchen Cabinets	86-C-0208			
111	014	1986	Repair Fire Damage, Bldg 1591 PSF, Transmittal # 18 20 21 30, Utilities: Water, gas, heat, air circulation [Oversize separated]	86-C-0208			
111	015	1986-1987	Repair Fire Damage, Bldg 1591 PSF, Transmittal # 22-24 29 35 36 38, Utilities: Electrical Heating, Fixtures, smoke detection	86-C-0208			
111	016	1987	Standby Generator LAMC, Final Analysis of Design	86-C-0216			
111	017	1987	STANDBY GENERATOR, LAMC [LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER],  SPECIFICATION 8000, Estimate	86-C-0216	C-2031		
111	018-019	1983-1988	STANDBY GENERATOR, LAMC [LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER], Provide Emergency Electrical Power to Service LAMC, VOLUMES 1 AND 2, Environmental Assessment, Programming documents [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	86-C-0216  86-D-0011	C-2039	PN-312	
112	001	1985-1989	EMERGENCY Standby GENERATOR, LAMC [LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER] [NHPA COMPLIANCE]	86-C-0216	C-2038		
112	002	1986-1988	REPAIR TO ANIMAL Laboratories, FLOOR AND WALLS, BLDG 1110 LAIR	86-C-0233  86-B-0279	AR-05900-6  AR-08607-6		
112	003	1985	HAZARDOUS CHEMICAL LABORATORY SUITE, LAIR BLDG 1110, IFB & contract modifications	86-C-0245  86-B-0092			
112	004	1986-1987	INSTALL HAZARDOUS CHEMICAL LABORATORY, BLDG 1110 LAIR [Oversize separated]	86-C-0245	AR-08415-4		
112	005	1987	Hazardous Chemical Laboratory Suite, LAIR Bldg 1110 PSF: Mechanical submittals - Fire Alarm & Smoke detection system	86-C-0245			
112	006	1984-1986	REPLACE BUILT-UP ROOFING,  800 Area  & 1000 AREA PSF [Oversize separated]	86-C-0254	AF-04575-5J  AF-04706-5		
112	007-008	1985-1987	CHILD CARE CENTER,  PSF BLDG 387, IFB, Analysis of Design [INCLUDES INFO ON BLDG 667 REPAIRS ON SAME CONTRACT]  [2 FOLDERS]	86-C-0261  85-B-0190	AB-01140-5		
112	009-010	1985-1988	CHILD CARE CENTER, PSF Bldg 387, Fire Protection System, IFB, Contract modifications [2 FOLDERS]	86-C-0261  86-B-0238			
112	011	1985-1988	CHILD CARE CENTER, BLDG 387 PSF	86-C-0261  85-B-0190	AB-01140-5		
113	001	1965-1981	Construction of CHILD CARE CENTER, PSF BLDG 387, Economic Analysis, Project Development, Estimate [Oversize separated]	86-C-0261	C-1105		
113	002-003	1978-1985	CHILD CARE CENTER, PSF Bldg 387, VOLUME 1, NHPA COMPLIANCE Project Development, Environmental Impact Assessment; Demolition of PSF Bldgs 566 567 569 572  [Oversize separated]  [2 folders]	86-C-0261	C-1105	PN-118  T-85	
113	004-005	1981-1987	CHILD CARE CENTER, PSF Bldg 387, VOLUME 2, Architectural & Engineering Instructions [Photos & Microfiche] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	86-C-0261	C-1105	PN-118  T-85	
113	006-008	1983-1985	CHILD CARE CENTER, PSF Bldg 387, VOLUME 3, Project Proposal, Analysis of Design, Estimates, Environmental Impact Assessment, Programming docs, Foundation Investigation, Determination of Effect [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	86-C-0261  81-C-0217	C-1105	T-85	
113	009	1983-1988	CHILD CARE CENTER, PSF Bldg 387, VOLUME 4, NHPA COMPLIANCE, Specifications	86-C-0261	C-1105	PN-118  T-85	
113	010	1986-1988	CHILD CARE CENTER, Bldg 387 PSF, VOLUME 5, Project Proposal, Specification 6663	86-C-0261	C-1105	PN-118  T-85	
113	011	1983-1991	CHILD CARE CENTER, PSF Bldg 387, VOLUME 6, Programming Documents [Photos]	86-C-0261  81-C-0217	C-1105	T-85	
113	012	1986	CHILD CARE CENTER Plans, PSF Bldg 387 [Oversize separated]	86-C-0261			
114	001-002	1988/04	CHILD CARE CENTER,  PSF Bldg 387, OPERATIONAL AND MAINTENANCE MANUALS for MECHANICAL, ELECTRICAL, LANDSCAPING, & FOOD SERVICE EQUIPMENT [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	86-C-0261			
114	003	1986	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 1 2, Toilet accessories drawings [Oversize separated]	86-C-0261			
114	004	1986	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 3, Doors	86-C-0261			
114	005	1986	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 6, Fire protection plans [Oversize separated]	86-C-0261			
114	006	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 10, Insulation	86-C-0261			
114	007	1986	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 7, Acoustic ceiling plans [Oversize separated]	86-C-0261			
114	008	1986	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 8, Schedule of architectural hardware	86-C-0261			
114	009	1986	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 9, Ceramic tile	86-C-0261			
114	010	1986	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 12 44, Roofing drawings [Oversize separated]	86-C-0261			
114	011	1986	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 14 39 49, Aggregate base & rock	86-C-0261			
114	012	1986	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 15, Lawn sprinklers, Landscaping	86-C-0261			
114	013	1986	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 17 32 33, Storm drainage & water lines	86-C-0261			
114	014	1986-1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal #19 69, Electrical Fixtures	86-C-0261			
114	015	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 20, Fire hydrants	86-C-0261			
114	016	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 21, Manholes	86-C-0261			
114	017	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 23 51 68, Partition door drawings [Oversize separated]	86-C-0261			
114	018	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 25, Window drawings [Oversize separated]	86-C-0261			
114	019	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 27 40, Piping	86-C-0261			
114	020	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 28, Doors	86-C-0261			
114	021	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 29, Mechanical floor plan	86-C-0261			
114	022	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 31, Ceramic tile	86-C-0261			
114	023	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 34 54 67, Paint colors	86-C-0261			
114	024	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 35 62, Temperature control [Oversize separated]	86-C-0261			
114	025	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 36, Duct furnaces	86-C-0261			
114	026	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 37 61, HVAC [Heating, Ventilation, and Air Conditioning] System	86-C-0261			
114	027	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 38, Air system tests	86-C-0261			
114	028	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 41, Flooring	86-C-0261			
114	029	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 43, Casework & hardware	86-C-0261			
114	030	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal #45 81, Electrical Surge Arresters	86-C-0261			
114	031	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal #46 47, Transformer, Switchgear, Electrical Panels	86-C-0261			
114	032	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal #48 85 96, Intercom System [Oversize separated]	86-C-0261			
114	033	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 50, Fireproof insulation	86-C-0261			
114	034	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 52 82, Food service equipment drawings [Oversize separated]	86-C-0261			
114	035	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 56, HVAC [Heating, Ventilation, and Air Conditioning] ducts	86-C-0261			
114	036	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 58, Metal lath	86-C-0261			
114	037	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 59, Exterior stucco color	86-C-0261			
114	038	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 60, Gypsum wall board	86-C-0261			
114	039	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 63, Wall covering color	86-C-0261			
114	040	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 5 13 16 26 53 55 64, Rebar drawings, Concrete mix design, Joints [Oversize separated]	86-C-0261			
114	041	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 65, Playground equipment drawings [Oversize separated]	86-C-0261			
114	042	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 66, Window paint	86-C-0261			
114	043	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 70 72, Window glass, Mirrors	86-C-0261			
114	044	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 71, Stucco color	86-C-0261			
114	045	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 42 74, Carpet flooring	86-C-0261			
114	046	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 4 73 75 76, Insulation	86-C-0261			
114	047	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 77, Drainage valves & fittings	86-C-0261			
114	048	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 78, Gas piping system	86-C-0261			
114	049	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 42 79, Carpet flooring	86-C-0261			
114	050	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 11 18 30 80, Roofing, Access panels, drawings [Oversize separated]	86-C-0261			
114	051	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal #83 84, Conduits	86-C-0261			
114	052	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 87, Thermal insulation	86-C-0261			
114	053	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal #88 97, Fire Alarm System [Oversize separated]	86-C-0261			
114	054	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 90, Laundry drain pipe	86-C-0261			
114	055	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 92, AC Paving	86-C-0261			
114	056	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal # 93, Fence drawings	86-C-0261			
114	057	1987	Child Care Center, Bldg 387 PSF, Transmittal #98, Electrical Adaptors & Receptacles; Shop Drawings	86-C-0261			
115	001-006	1986-1989	REROUTE MAIN FEEDER TO BE INSTALLED AT PSF BLDG 38 / INSTALL UNDERGROUND CONDUIT, WIRES, & HANDHOLE - IFB & Contract Modifications, Design Analysis, Spec 7956, Cost Estimate, Review Comments [OS separated] [6 FOLDERS]	86-C-0262  86-B-0291	AH-04559-6  PE-01410-7		
115	007-008	1985-1988	6TH ARMY OPERATION CENTER, PSF BLDG 38, WWMCCS [World Wide Military Command and Control System] Computer Room,  VOLUMES 1 AND 2, Concept Design Submittal, Programming documents [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	86-C-0262  83-D-0047	C-1138	T-306	
115	009-010	1985-1988	6TH ARMY OPERATION CENTER, PSF BLDG 38,  VOLUME 3, USAR Training Facility Real Estate Summary, Estimate, Review Comments [2 folders]	86-C-0262	C-1138  AH-06066-5J	T-306	
115	011-018	1986	WWMCCS [World Wide Military Command & Control System] COMPUTER ROOM,  6TH ARMY OPERATIONS CENTER, PSF BLDG 38, TRANSMITTALS [Oversize separated] [8 FOLDERS]	86-C-0262			
116	001-002	1986	WWMCCS [World Wide Military Command & Control System] Computer Room, 6th Army Operations Center, PSF Bldg 38, Transmittals [Oversize separated]  [2 folders]	86-C-0262			
116	003	1988	COMPUTER ROOM, PSF BLDG 38, AIR-CONDITIONING SYSTEM	86-C-0262			
116	004	1987	Computer Room, Bldg 38 PSF, Transmittal # 25 26 57, Insulation, Fire-stopping	86-C-0262			
116	005	1987/07	PAVER PAVEMENT MANAGEMENT SYSTEM NETWORK MANAGEMENT PLAN	86-D-0002			
116	006-007	1973-1980	6th Region USACIDC [US ARMY CRIMINAL INVESTIGATION DIVISION COMMAND] HEADQUARTERS AND San Francisco FIELD COMMAND OFFICE BUILDING, Project Development, Programming documents, Environmental Assessment [OS separated] [2 fldrs]	86-D-0011	C-1076		
116	008	1970-1985	USA CIDC [U.S. ARMY CRIMINAL INVESTIGATION DIVISION COMMAND] Headquarters, PSF Bldg 1217 [Oversize separated]	86-D-0011	C-1076 C-1077		
116	009-010	1984-1988	6th Region CIDC [CRIMINAL INVESTIGATION DIVISION COMMAND] HEADQUARTERS AT BLDG 1217, Conversion of Bldg 1217, VOLUMES 1 AND 2 [CID (CRIMINAL INVESTIGATION DIVISION) DESIGN GUIDE], Programming docs [OS separated] [2 fldrs]	86-D-0011  83-D-0047	C-1135		
116	011-013	1961-1987	BACHELOR OFFICERS' QUARTERS, 200-MAN, Unaccompanied Officers' Quarters, VOLUMES 1 AND 2 [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	86-D-0011	C-1071		
116	014-015	1986-1989	DEH [DIRECTORATE OF ENGINEERING AND HOUSING] EQUIPMENT SHED REPLACEMENT, Boundary Fence relocation [Photos] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	86-D-0011	C-1150		
117	001-003	1960-1989	SELF SERVICE SUPPLIES CENTER, CONSOLIDATED SUPPLY FACILITY [General Purpose Warehouse, Ration Breakdown Building], VOLUMES 1 AND 2 [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	86-D-0011  83-D-0047	AD-02704-2J   C-1133	PN-024  T02400	
117	004-005	1979-1988	Consolidated TRANSPORTATION MOTOR POOL PSF [Photos] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	86-D-0011  83-D-0047	C-1099		
117	006-008	1983-1987	FACILITIES ENGINEERING FACILITY [DEH Complex], VOLUMES 1 AND 2  [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	86-D-0011  84-D-0114  82-D-0211	C-1131	T-036	
117	009	1988	Organizational VEHICLE MAINTENANCE SHOP EXPANSION, 864th Engineer Battalion; Proposed Motor Pool Upgrade [Photos] [Oversize separated]	86-D-0011	C-1154		
118	001-004	1971-1988	BRANCH EXCHANGE (SHOPETTE),  VOLUME 1, Project Proposal, Specifications [NHPA COMPLIANCE] [Oversize separated] [4 folders]	86-D-0011  81-C-0213  82-C-0145	C-1142	T-136	
118	005-008	1985-1989	BRANCH EXCHANGE (Convenience) & Shopping Center Expansion, Army Air Force Service Exchange [AAFES], VOLUMES 2 AND 3, Soil Investigation, Plans, Project Data [NHPA COMPLIANCE] [Photos] [Oversize separated] [4 folders]	86-D-0011	C-1142		
118	009	1987	Conversion of Barracks to General Purpose Administration (Defense Investigative Service), Programming Documents	86-D-0011		T31800	
118	010		Cross reference sheet for 86-C-0216	86-D-0011			
118	011	1987	High Pressure steam boiler inspection services contract	86-D-0012			
118	012	1986	MISCELLANEOUS REPAIRS AND ALTERATIONS TO PSF Bldgs 63 386 1299 [Oversize separated]	86-D-0040			
118	013-014	1986-1987	VARIOUS REPAIRS AND MODIFICATIONS,  PSF BLDGS 122 661 1169 1170 1474  [2 FOLDERS]	86-D-0040	AB-01057-6+	PN 362	
118	015	1986	STUDY FOR MISCELLANEOUS Repairs & Alterations of PSF Bldgs 100 1201 1214 1450	86-D-0040			
119	001	1986	STUDY FOR THE MISCELLANEOUS REPAIRS & ALTERATIONS TO PSF BLDGS 63 386 1299	86-D-0040			
119	002	1986-1987	PLUMBING WORK IN ENLISTED FAMILY HOUSING, 1500 AREA PSF	86-D-0040			
119	003		Cross reference sheet for 87-B-0175, 87-C-0180	86-D-0040			
119	004-006	1984-1987	REPLACE ELEVATORS & DUMBWAITERS,  BLDG 1801  PSF, Specification 7472 [3 folders]	86-D-0041  84-D-0244	AB-03013-5		
119	007		Cross reference sheet for 87-D-0085	86-D-0041			
119	008-012	1987	FAMILY HOUSING ROOF CONDITION STUDY, VOLUMES 1 & 2, AND ORIGINALS, PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA [Photos] [5 FOLDERS]	86-D-0067			
120	001	1987	FAMILY HOUSING ROOF CONDITION STUDY, PSF FOMA FOBK FOBR, VOLUME 2	86-D-0067			
120	002	1985-1988	VARIOUS FAMILY HOUSING REPAIRS AND DOOR LOCK INSTALLATIONS, PSF FOBK FOMA	86-D-0067	AF-03524-6  AF-03525-6	PN-535E	
120	003	1986-1987	REPAIR AND UPGRADE BUILDINGS 1539 AND 1579 TO USE AND YOUTH ACTIVITY FACILITY PSF	86-D-0067	AB-02455-6		
120	004-005	1986-1987	REPAIR AND UPGRADE PSF BLDGS 1539 1599, Specifications - 95% Submittal, Design documents [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	86-D-0067	AB-02455-6  AB-02456-6		
120	006-007	1987	REPAIR & UPGRADE PSF BLDGS 1539 1599, Specifications - 100% Submittal & Final Submittal [2 folders]	86-D-0067	AB-02456-6		
120	008-011	1985-1986	REPAIR & UPGRADE ROSENSTOCK QUARTERS, FOBR Bldgs 934 936 937 939 [4 FOLDERS]	86-D-0067	BF-03351-6 +		
121	001	1988/02	BOILER PLANT  OPERATION & Maintenance MANUAL PSF	86-D-0070	PE-01428-7		
121	002	1986	BOILER PLANT OPERATION AND MAINTENANCE MANUAL - DRAFT, PSF [Oversize separated]	86-D-0070			
121	003-004	1986-1988	BOILER PLANT OPERATION AND MAINTENANCE MANUAL, Draft & Final, PSF BLDG 1040 [2 folders]	86-D-0070			
121	005	1986	UPGRADE MARS [MILITARY AFFILIATE RADIO SYSTEM] STATION, PSF BLDG 314	86-D-0070	AE-03206-6J		
121	006	1986	INSTALL INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM,  PSF Bldgs 102 106 135 231 280 283; & PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] TRANSFORMER REMOVAL, FOBK BLDG 412	86-D-0070	AB-02456-6J		
121	007	1986	Repair & Upgrade existing PSF Bldgs 102 106 135 280 283 231& FOBK Bldg 412	86-D-0070	AB-02456-6		
121	008	1986	ELECTRICAL POWER DISTRIBUTION STUDY REPORT, PSF	86-D-0070			
121	009	1988	REPLACE INTERIOR ELECTRICAL,  300 Area, 500 Area, 900 Area, AND 1300 Area PSF [Oversize separated]	86-D-0070		PN-535A	
121	010		Cross reference sheet for 86-C-0066	86-D-0070			
121	011	1986	LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER [LAMC] HANDICAP ACCESSIBILITY STUDY, PSF BLDGS 558 1100 1105, 1000 AREA	86-D-0096	AB-01031-6		
121	012	1986	STUDY OF ACCESSIBILITY OF LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER [LAMC] FACILITIES, CONCEPT STUDY, PSF Bldgs 558 1100 1105 & 1000 AREA	86-D-0096		PN-357	
121	013	1987	INSPECTION AND SURVEY OF BLDG 1047 LAUNDRY  PSF	86-D-0096			
121	014	1987	INSPECTION AND SURVEY OF FOBK BLDG 636, 6TH ARMY RECRUITING BRIGADE, BUILDING SETTLING	86-D-0096			
121	015	1981-1987	STRUCTURAL SURVEY AND REPORT OF FOBK BLDG 636 AND PSF BLDG 1047 & VARIOUS REPAIRS to Buildings	86-D-0096	BT-09724-4 +		
121	016	1985-1986	ELEVATOR & DUMBWAITERS INSPECTION REPORTS,  BLDGS 34 50 603 1012 1047 1110 1801 1802 PSF	86-M-0308  85-M-0743	AB-01151-6J		
121	017	1984-1986	SERVICE KITCHEN HOOD FIRE SUPPRESION SYSTEMS - BLDGS 50 101 135 211 218 572 617 1100 1208 1218 1801 PSF	86-M-0374	AB-86111-6J +		
121	018	1985-1986	ROOF REPAIRS,  BLDG 862 PSF [Oversize separated]	86-M-1493	AF-03321-6J		
122	001	1986	DISPOSE of HAZARDOUS WASTE, PSF BLDG 1233	86-M-1926	AB-01081-6		
122	002	1985-1986	REPLACE SINK AND COUNTER TOP,  QUARTERS 511-B PSF [Oversize separated]	86-M-2265	AF-05306-5J		
122	003-004	1986-1987	REPAIR FIRE ALARM SYSTEM, PSF BLDG 1801 [2 folders]	86-M-3140	AB-01117-6J		
122	005	1986	REPAIR FIRE ALARM, BLDG 563 PSF	86-M-3625	AB-01084-6		
122	006-007	1986-1988	INSTALL ALARM SYSTEM, GROUND FLOOR, BLDG 650  PSF [2 folders]	86-M-3658  86-Q-0413	AV-09583-4		
122	008	1986-88	INSTALL ALARM SYSTEM,  BLDG 650  PSF [Oversize separated]	86-M-3658	AV-09583-4		
122	009	1986	DISPOSE OF PCB [POLYCHLORINATED BIPHENYL] TRANSFORMERS, PSF BLDG 680	86-M-4173	AB-01088-6J		
122	010	1986	CONSTRUCT WALL AND DOOR, Bldg 1060 PSF	86-M-4315  86-Q-0499	AL-05040-6		
122	011	1986	CONSTRUCT WALL AND DOORS, PSF BLDG 1060 Offices	86-M-4315	AL-05040-6J		
122	012	1986	INSTALL DEADLOCKING LATCH BOLTS, PSF BLDGS 1207 1208	86-M-4316	AB-04412-6		
122	013	1986	RECONNECT OXYGEN TRIM CONTROLLER SYSTEM TO BOILER 3 & Replace Actuator Motors to Boilers 4 & 5, Bldg 1040 PSF	86-M-4573			
122	014	1986	RECONNECT OXYGEN TRIM Microprocessor TO BOILER #3, PSF  BLDG 1040, BOILER PLANT [Oversize separated]	86-M-4573  86-Q-0517	AB-01639-6		
122	015	1986-1987	MODIFY VACUUM PUMP Dental Drain - INSTALL SOLID INTERCEPTOR AND BACK WATER VALVE, PSF BLDG 1808	86-M-4947	AR-08793-6		
122	016	1985-1986	HAZARDOUS WASTE DISPOSAL - VARIOUS PSF LOCATIONS	86-M-4988	AB-01153-6J		
122	017	1986	IMPROVE Office VENTILATION, PSF BLDG 1060 [Oversize separated]	86-M-5216	AL-03807-2		
122	018-019	1982-1986	EDUCATIONAL SERVICES RADIOLOGY, CONTRACT RENEWED [2 folders]	86-R-0051  83-C-0012  83-C-0008 +			
122	020	1987	ASBESTOS ABATEMENT SURVEY OF PRESIDIO OF SAN FRANCISCO [PSF] SUB-INSTALLATIONS	86-R-0211A			
123	001	1986-1987	FLOORING CONTRACT,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA LAMC, Administration Buildings & Family Housing	87-B-0008	AF-00062-7  PE-01426-7J		
123	002	1987	ALTERATIONS TO BLDG 667  PSF & Camp Parks Bldg 141 340 [CANCELLED]  [2 folders]	87-B-0027	CZ-06843-6  PE-01418-7J		
123	003-006	1984-1987	VARIOUS REPAIRS & MODIFICATIONS, PSF BLDGS 640 920 924 926 933 935 1100 [Oversize separated] [4 FOLDERS]	87-B-0175  86-D-0040	AD-02780-4 +	PN-356	
123	007	1986-1989	Various Repairs to PSF Bldgs 640 920 924 926 933 935;  GSA [GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION] [MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING]	87-B-0175  86-D-0040			
123	008	1987-1993	Utility Services Contract with City & County of San Francisco,  PSF	87-C-0003			
123	009-010	1986-1987	REPAIR AND MODIFY BUILDINGS  405 601 602 623 FOBK [Photos] [2 folders]	87-C-0004  86-B-0059	BZ-04361		
123	011	1986-1987	REPAIR VARIOUS BUILDINGS,  FOBK Bldgs 405 601 602 623 [Photos] [Oversize separated]	87-C-0004	BZ-04361-3		
124	001	1986-1987	REPAIR BUILDINGS,  FOBK Bldgs 405 601 602 623 [Photos] [Oversize separated]	87-C-0004	BZ-04361-3		
124	002-003	1985-1988	REPAIR AND UPGRADE BLDG 1801 PSF [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	87-C-0004  86-B-0288	AD-02774-4+		
124	004	1986-1988	REPAIR STEAM LINES, PSF 1000 AREA, IFB, Contract & modifications	87-C-0005  86-B-0290	AB-02679-2		
124	005-006	1984-1987	STEAM LINES REPLACEMENT,  PSF 1000 AREA, Estimate, Analysis of Design, Specification 7183, Operation & Maintenance Manual  [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	87-C-0005	AB-02679-2		
124	007	1987	Repair Steam Lines, 1000 Area PSF, Transmittal # 15 17, Base rock	87-C-0005			
124	008	1987	Repair Steam Lines, 1000 Area PSF, Transmittal # 21, Prime coat	87-C-0005			
124	009	1987	Repair Steam Lines, 1000 Area PSF, Transmittal # 20, Asphalt Mix design	87-C-0005			
124	010	1987	Repair Steam Lines, 1000 Area PSF, Transmittal # 5 6 11, Concrete mix design	87-C-0005			
124	011	1986-1987	Repair Steam Lines, 1000 Area Boiler Plant, Bldg T-1040 PSF, Transmittal # G01 2-4 7 9 12-14 18-19, Design layout, Insulation, Piping, Welding, Valves, Gauges [Oversize separated]	87-C-0005			
124	012	1987	Repair Steam Lines, 1000 Area PSF, Transmittal # 16, Pressure gauges & thermometer	87-C-0005			
124	013	1984-1987	REROOF FAMILY HOUSING, Bldgs 381 382 1307 1309 1311 1313 1315 1321 1323  PSF [Oversize separated]	87-C-0008  86-B-0052	AF-04574-5		
124	014	1989	Digging Permit - Install / Pour concrete foundation, PSF Bldg 38	87-C-0015			
124	015-017	1973-1992	PSF Sewage Disposal Service by City of San Francisco [3 folders]	87-C-0023  68-C-0241  73-C-0293 +			
124	018	1986-1987	REPAIR ROOF,  BLDG 218, PSF FIRE STATION [Oversize separated]	87-C-0025	AB-02422-6J		
125	001	1986-1988	ROOF REPAIRS,  BLDG 218, PSF FIRE STATION [Photos] [Oversize separated]	87-C-0025	AB-02422-6		
125	002	1987	PAINT ALL ROOMS  AND TREAT FOR MOLD & MILDEW, PSF BLDG 1028	87-C-0026  87-R-0025	BG-00170-7J		
125	003	1987	PAINT INTERIOR AND EXTERIOR, PSF BLDG 99 [Oversize separated]	87-C-0027	AB-01040-7J		
125	004	1987	REPLACE VAPOR LAMPS,  FOSC BASEBALL FIELD, BLDG 1208 AREA	87-C-0028	PE-01046-7J		
125	005	1986-1987	ROOFING REPAIR BY OVERLAYING, PSF BLDG 252, POST COMMISSARY	87-C-0035	AB-01015-7		
125	006-007	1983-1989	600 PERSON U.S. ARMY RESERVE CENTER & School [USARC / OMS],  PSF  [Photos] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	87-C-0040  83-D-0047	C-1147		
125	008	1987	REMOVE ASBESTOS AND REINSULATE pipes, BLDG 523  FOBK	87-C-0041  87-R-0032	BF-03552-6		
125	009	1986-1987	REMOVE ASBESTOS FROM HEATING PIPES IN BASEMENT AND REINSULATE, FOBK BLDG 523 [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated]	87-C-0041  87-R-0032	BF-03552-6		
125	010	1987	REPAIR FIRE DAMAGE,  QUARTERS 1266-D 1540-B PSF [Oversize separated]	87-C-0042  87-R-0034	AF-00114-7J  AF-00099-7J		
125	011	1987	REPAIR FIRE DAMAGE, PSF BLDGS 1266 1540 [Oversize separated]	87-C-0042  87-R-0034	AR-00114-7J		
125	012	1987	REPLACE ALUMINUM DOORS, PSF BLDG 1016 [Oversize separated]	87-C-0044	AL-09923-6		
125	013	1987	REPLACE ALUMINUM DOORS, PSF BLDG 1016 [Oversize separated]	87-C-0044	AL-09923-6		
125	014	1987	ROOF REPAIRS,  BLDG 1227  PSF [Oversize separated]	87-C-0047  87-R-0048	AB-20292-6		
125	015	1987	REROOF BLDG 1227 PSF	87-C-0047	AB-20292-6		
125	016	1987	SOIL CORE SAMPLING AT UNDERGROUND STORAGE TANK LOCATION, BLDG 231  PSF	87-C-0058	PE-01478-7J		
125	017	1987	ROOM RENOVATION, DEMOLISH AND CONSTRUCT WALL, BLDG 1060  PSF [Oversize separated]	87-C-0059	AL-06117-7		
125	018	1987	FLOORING  REPAIR, VARIOUS FAMILY QUARTERS,  PSF AND SUBPOSTS	87-C-0061			
125	019	1979-1983	INSTALL FIRE ALARM SYSTEM, PSF BLDG 1450 [Oversize separated]	87-C-0062	AU-00804-9J		
125	020	1986-1988	EXTERIOR PAINTING, PSF Bldgs 1161 1162 1169 1170, Gorgas Avenue	87-C-0063	PE-00043-7J		
126	001-005	1983-1988	REPAIR & RENOVATE U.S. Army RESERVE CENTERS [USARCs],  FOBK Bldgs 601 602, PSF Bldgs 649 1218 1230, FOSC, OAKLAND, PRFTA  [PHOTOS]  [Oversize separated] [5 FOLDERS]	87-C-0070	CZ-10148-4		
126	006-009	1987-1988	REPLACE HEATING STORAGE TANK AND SHOWER MIXING VALVES in PSF Bldg 1028 & Replace 2 Doors in Bldg 1100 LAMC [4 FOLDERS]	87-C-0073  87-B-0039	BG-00173-7		
126	010-013	1986-1989	CONSTRUCT TWO RESTROOMS, PSF Bldg 1217 [4 FOLDERS]	87-C-0082  87-B-0040	AB-02239-4		
126	014	1984-1989	CONSTRUCT 2 NEW RESTROOMS, PSF  BLDG 1217 [Oversize separated]	87-C-0082	AB-02239-4P  AB-02234-4		
127	001-002	1955-1978	COMMISSARY, CORRESPONDENCE AND CONSTRUCTION DATA, PSF BLDG 610 [NHPA COMPLIANCE] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	87-C-0118			
127	003	1984-1985	COMMISSARY, PSF Bldg 610, ANALYSIS of Design, Preliminary Design Submittal	87-C-0118  84-C-0242		PN-65	
127	004-006	1987/03	COMMISSARY, PSF Bldg 610, ANALYSIS OF DESIGN, 100% SUBMITTAL [3 folders]	87-C-0118  84-C-0242			
127	007-008	1976-1982	COMMISSARY, PSF BLDG 610, Determination of Effect, Environmental Impact Assessment [Photos] [2 folders]	87-C-0118	C-1073		
127	009-010	1976-1984	COMMISSARY, CORRESPONDENCE, VOLUMES 1 AND 2, PSF BLDG 610, Architectural & Engineering Instructions [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	87-C-0118	C-1073		
128	001-005	1973-1991	COMMISSARY Relocation, VOLUMES 1 2 AND 3, PSF BLDG 610, Correspondence from State Clearinghouse, Final Environmental Assessment [NHPA COMPLIANCE] [Photos] [Oversize separated] [5 folders]	87-C-0118	C-1073		
128	006-011	1985-1987	COMMISSARY Relocation, VOLUMES 4 5; CORRESPONDENCE Volumes 3 4, PSF BLDG 610, Project Proposal, Interactive Cost Estimate [Photos] [Oversize separated] [6 folders]	87-C-0118	C-1073		
128	012	1982-1990	COMMISSARY, BLDG 610 PSF, CORRESPONDENCE, VOLUME 4 [Photos] [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118	C-1073		
128	013-014	1982	CONSTRUCTION of COMMISSARY, PSF BLDG 610 [Photos] [2 folders]	87-C-0118			
129	001	1985-1987c	PROPOSED COMMISSARY SITE [PHOTOS SHOW HEIGHT OF PROPOSED COMMISSARY EMPLOYING A CHERRY PICKER] [Photos of CRISSY FIELD, GGB, & PSF BLDGS 106 610]	87-C-0118			
129	002	1987-1988	Commissary Building Project: PLANS, MEAT AND PRODUCE RECEIVING, DELICATESSEN AND BAKERY, FISH MARKET AND MEZZANINE, Value Engineering Proposal [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
129	003-005	1987	COMMISSARY, REPLACE OVERHEAD AND UNDERGROUND ELECTRIC LINES, PSF 600 AREA & DEMOLITION of PSF BLDG 609, IFB VOLUMES 1-3 [3 folders]	87-C-0118  87-B-0125			
129	006	1987	Commissary - REPLACE OVERHEAD AND Underground ELECTRICAL LINES  PSF 600 Area, Drawings, Review Comments	87-C-0118  87-B-0125			
129	007-008	1986-1989	Commissary - REPAIR POWER LINES,  PSF 600 AREA AND DEMOLITION OF PSF BLDG 609, Contract modifications [2 folders]	87-C-0118	PE-00225-9J		
129	009	1985	REPLACE OVERHEAD ELECTRIC LINES WITH UNDERGROUND LINE FOR FUTURE COMMISSARY	87-C-0118	AB-01220-5J		
129	010-016	1986-1990	NEW COMMISSARY RELOCATION PROJECT & Building DEMOLISH, Bldg 609 THOMPSON, Contract modifications, Operation & Maintenance Manuals for Electric Smart Remote Control Relay Panels [Photos] [Oversize separated] [7 folders]	87-C-0118	AB-01139-5  PE-01406-7J		
129	017	1989	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Refrigeration system Test Reports [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
130	001	1989	COMMISSARY, PSF BLDG 610, Warranty Information	87-C-0118			
130	002-006	1987-1989	COMMISSARY, PSF Bldg 610, REFRIGERATION ALARM SYSTEM Operating Instructions; Refrigeration System Operating Manual - Volumes 1 & 2; & Operation & Maintenance Manual for HVAC System [Oversize separated] [5 folders]	87-C-0118			
130	007	1989	COMMISSARY, PSF BLDG 610, ADT SECURITY SYTEMS Operation & Maintenance Manual	87-C-0118			
130	008	1990	Commissary, PSF Bldg 610, Operation & Maintenance Manuals	87-C-0118			
130	009	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals Section 11, Equipment & colors [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
130	010	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals Section 3, Concrete [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
130	011	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Utilities: Heating, Water, Piping [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
130	012	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals Section 4, Masonry drawings [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
130	013	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals Section 5, Window, wall, columns drawings; Welding Inspections [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
130	014	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals Section 7, Roofing [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
130	015	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals Section 8, Doors, Hardware [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
130	016	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals Section 9 [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
130	017	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals Section 10, Signs [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
130	018	1987	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Plumbing	87-C-0118			
130	019	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Rebar plans [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
130	020	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Climate control	87-C-0118			
131	001	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Refrigeration system flow diagram [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	002	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Section 12, Piping, Veterinarian Counter [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	003	1987	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Slab on Grade, North-South Bottom plan [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	004	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Refrigeration system [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	005	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals Section 16, Lighting	87-C-0118			
131	006	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals Section 15, Piping, Insulation, Air conditioning	87-C-0118			
131	007	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Refrigeration flow diagram [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	008	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Overhead door drawings [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	009	1987	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Electrical diagrams [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	010	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Roof framing plans [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	011	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Steel, Display shelving, Valves, Fixtures [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	012	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Elevations, Wall & Roof panels plan [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	013	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Plumbing layout plan [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	014	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Veterinarian counter drawings [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	015	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Fire alarm system diagrams [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	016	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Air distribution & Hydronics system	87-C-0118			
131	017	1987-1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Plans: Roof & Deck layouts, Floor layout [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	018	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Parking lot, Utility vault plan [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	019	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Refrigeration systems, Fire Sprinkler System drawings [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	020	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Painting, Air circulation, Doors, Slab on grade drawings [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	021	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Casework [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	022	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Welding & Concrete reports	87-C-0118			
131	023	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Halon fire protection system plan [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	024	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Tilt-up panels, Base-fill tests, Windows [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	025	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Roof Sheet metal detail plan [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	026	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Tests: Grout & Cylinders [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	027	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Traffic paint, Lockers, Flooring	87-C-0118			
131	028	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Refrigeration system Electrical drawings [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	029	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Refrigeration system Electrical drawings [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	030	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Drawings for Pile caps, Tie beams, Pilasters, Tunnel, Stem wall, Ramp & stair [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	031	1987	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Plumbing plan: Dry storage [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	032	1987	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Air conditioner, Air circulation system	87-C-0118			
131	033	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Door plans [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	034	1989	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals Section 2, HVAC [Heating, Ventilation & Air conditioning], Drawings, Fencing	87-C-0118			
131	035	1989	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Fire sprinkler system maintenance and operation manual	87-C-0118			
131	036	1989	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Alarm system plans [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	037	1989	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Check-out systems drawings & maintenance manual [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
131	038	1989	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Alarm, HVAC [Heating, Ventilation, and Air conditioning],  Toilets, Fire protection	87-C-0118			
131	039	1987	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Doors, Heaters, Grout, Gypsum wallboard, Drainage, Ceiling plan, Toilets [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
132	001	1987	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Pile Driving & dowels, Load test, Concrete mix design [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
132	002	1987	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Insulation, Mechanical & Electrical drawings, Underground duct, lockers, painting, blinds, drains [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
132	003	1987	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Partitions, Storm drain pipe, Pile dowels, Test reports, Loading dock [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
132	004	1987	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Toilet accessories, Meat track system, Slab on grade drawings, Tile, Wall panels [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
132	005	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Submittal Registers, Replace Electric lines 600 Area & Demolition of Bldg 609, 3rd floor suspended slab drawing [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
132	006	1987-1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Concrete mix, Joists, Roof framing plan, Roofing, Insulation [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
132	007	1987-1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Air conditioning, Air circulation System, Fire protection	87-C-0118			
132	008	1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Speaker system, Doors, Veterinarian cabinet, Refrigeration, Windows, Painting [Oversize separated]	87-C-0118			
132	009	1987	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Soils inspection, Landscaping	87-C-0118			
132	010-012	1987-1988	Commissary Construction, Bldg 610 PSF, Transmittals, Piping, Sewer system, Toilet accessories, Plumbing, Duct work, Load capacity [Oversize separated] [3 Folders]	87-C-0118			
132	013-014	1987-1988	COMMISSARY, PSF BLDG 610, Transmittals [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	87-C-0118			
133	001-004	1987-1988	COMMISSARY, PSF BLDG 610, TRANSMITTALS [Oversize separated] [4 FOLDERS]	87-C-0118			
133	005	1987-1988	REPAIR FIRE DAMAGE,  BLDGS 1504 1557 PSF, IFB & contract modifications	87-C-0128  87-B-0133			
133	006-007	1986-1987	REPAIR FIRE DAMAGE TO FAMILY HOUSING, PSF Bldgs 1504-E 1504-F & 1557-B [Photos] [Oversize separated]  [2 folders]	87-C-0128			
133	008	1987	Perform maintenance on electrical switchgear & breakers substation, Bldg 1449 PSF	87-C-0136			
133	009-014	1985-1989	INSTALL WATER AND ELECTRIC METERS - FAMILY HOUSING, FOBK FOMA FOBR PSF PRFTA [Oversize separated] [6 FOLDERS]	87-C-0143  87-B-0166	AF-05100-5P		
133	015	1989	Water System Study - CH2MHILL STUDIES	87-C-0143			
134	001-002	1988/07	BOWLING CENTER, PSF Bldg 93, Final Submittal 100% Specifications & Design Analysis / Review Comments / Calculations / Cut Sheets [2 folders]	87-C-0159  87-R-0181			
134	003	1985-1988	BOWLING CENTER, PSF Bldg 93, IFB (RFP - Request for Proposal)	87-C-0159			
134	004-007	1987	BOWLING CENTER, PSF Bldg 93, PLANS AND SPECIFICATIONS, IFB, Contract Modifications, 100% Submittal for Civil Engineering, Transmittals  [Oversize separated] [4 FOLDERS]	87-C-0159  87-R-0181			
134	008-011	1985-1987	DEMOLISH PSF BLDG 92 / Construct BOWLING CENTER - PSF BLDG 93, Contract modifications, 100% Submittal for Design Analysis & Specifications  [Oversize separated] [4 FOLDERS]	87-C-0159  87-R-0181	AB-01259-5		
135	001	1987	PRESIDIO BOWLING CENTER, PSF Bldg 93, PLUMBING OPERATIONS AND MAINTENANCE MANUAL	87-C-0159			
135	002	1987	BOWLING CENTER, PSF Bldg 93, PRELIMINARY DRAWINGS [Oversize separated]	87-C-0159		PN 121	
135	003-007	1959-1989	BOWLING CENTER, PSF Bldg 93, VOLUMES 1 2 3 AND 4, Environmental Assessment, Transmittals, Project Proposal, Determination of Effect [NHPA COMPLIANCE] [Photos] [Oversize separated] [5 folders]	87-C-0159	C-1095		
135	008	1987/05	ENLISTED MEDICAL BARRACKS, PSF Bldgs 1029 & 1030: Final Analysis of Design	87-C-0165		PN-119	
135	009	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, PSF Bldgs 1029 & 1030, Specification 6842	87-C-0165		PN-119	
135	010	1987/06	Enlisted Medical Barracks, PSF Bldgs 1029 & 1030, Construction Cost Estimate	87-C-0165		PN-119	
136	001-003	1984-1985	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Enlisted Medical Barracks with Dining Facility/Administration/Supply, IFB, Revisions to Design Analysis, Estimates [3 folders]	87-C-0165  85-B-0171	C-1120	PN-119	
136	004-008	1987-1990	CONSTRUCT NEW ENLISTED MEDICAL BARRACKS, PSF BLDGS 1029 1030, Contract modifications, Operation & Maintenance Manuals, Transmittals, Test Reports    [5 FOLDERS]	87-C-0165			
136	009-010	1977-1982	ENLISTED MEDICAL BARRACKS WITH MESS 350-MEN, VOLUME 1, Programming Documents, Detailed Justification, Project Development Brochure, Economic Analysis [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	87-C-0165  80-D-0102	C-1100	T-242	
136	011-012	1977-1988	ENLISTED MEDICAL BARRACKS WITH MESS  350-Men, PSF Bldgs 1029 1030, VOLUME 2, Project Development Brochure, Determination of Effect, Environmental Impact Assessment [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	87-C-0165	C-1100	T-272	
137	001-008	1980-1990	ENLISTED BARRACKS WITHOUT DINING-FOSC, Enlisted Barracks with Dining/Administration/Supply, Enlisted Medical Barracks, VOLS 1 2 3, Value Engineering Study, Specification 6842, Final EIS [Photos] [OS separated] [8 fldrs]	87-C-0165  84-D-0195  83-D-0047	C-1120	PN 188 PN 119	
137	009	1987-1990	ENLISTED MEDICAL BARRACKS,  PSF Bldgs 1029 1030, Transmittals, Fire Alarm System Manual	87-C-0165  87-B-0160			
137	010	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 19, Test Pile Report, Indicator Pile Report	87-C-0165			
137	011	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 21, Waterproofing catalog	87-C-0165			
137	012	1987-1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Mechanical Final Inspection	87-C-0165			
137	013	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 205, Fan Unit control, Heating system, Mechanical As Built [Oversize separated]	87-C-0165			
137	014	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 1, Concrete piling	87-C-0165			
137	015	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 109, Approval slip	87-C-0165			
137	016	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 72, Toilet accessories	87-C-0165			
137	017	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 164, Wall-mounted card holder	87-C-0165			
137	018	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 165, Duct insulation	87-C-0165			
137	019	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 166, Pressure gauges for heating water piping	87-C-0165			
137	020	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 168, Fire Alarm system	87-C-0165			
137	021	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 169, Underground fuel storage tanks	87-C-0165			
137	022	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 170, Power System study	87-C-0165			
137	023	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 171	87-C-0165			
137	024	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 174, Boiler	87-C-0165			
137	025	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 173, Fuel Oil System	87-C-0165			
137	026	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 38 103, Flashings & architectural sheet metal	87-C-0165			
137	027	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 175, Manuals for Mechanical controls	87-C-0165			
137	028	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 176, Steel certificates & order specifications	87-C-0165			
137	029	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 177, Manuals for Cathodic protection	87-C-0165			
137	030	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 91, Temperature controls	87-C-0165			
137	031	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 11, Flooring [Oversize separated]	87-C-0165			
137	032	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 16, PVC [Polyvinyl Chloride] water main piping	87-C-0165			
137	033	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 17 18, Grout for mortar joints & manhole sections	87-C-0165			
137	034	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 20 114, Cabinets [Oversize separated]	87-C-0165			
137	035	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 15, Storm drain piping	87-C-0165			
137	036	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 94 104, Laundry Electrical	87-C-0165			
137	037	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 179, Hardware	87-C-0165			
137	038	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 180, Fire alarm system test reports	87-C-0165			
138	001	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 181, Valves	87-C-0165			
138	002	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 182, Circuit setter	87-C-0165			
138	003	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 183, Electric Company Certification	87-C-0165			
138	004	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 184, Paint sample	87-C-0165			
138	005	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 185, Erosion control seed	87-C-0165			
138	006	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 186, Landscaping & planting	87-C-0165			
138	007	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 188, Mechanical room system drawings	87-C-0165			
138	008	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 189 208, Portable read out meter	87-C-0165			
138	009	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 191, Drawings	87-C-0165			
138	010	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 192, Contract drawing, landscaping	87-C-0165			
138	011	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 193, Window blinds	87-C-0165			
138	012	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 194, Fire detection & alarm manual	87-C-0165			
138	013	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 196, Electrical As-built drawings	87-C-0165			
138	014	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 199, Window certifications	87-C-0165			
138	015	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 202, Irrigation control manual	87-C-0165			
138	016	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 203, Public address system	87-C-0165			
138	017	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 204, Electrical	87-C-0165			
138	018	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 206, Circuit setter manual	87-C-0165			
138	019	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 205, Boiler, Plumbing	87-C-0165			
138	020	1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 207, Boiler test reports	87-C-0165			
138	021	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 23, Drivet systems data	87-C-0165			
138	022	1987-1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 22 62, Mortar mix design, grout, steel	87-C-0165			
138	023	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Submittal register index # 001-209	87-C-0165			
138	024	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 27 178, Electrical data	87-C-0165			
138	025	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 25, Doors	87-C-0165			
138	026	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 14, PVC [Polyvinyl Chloride] Sewer main piping	87-C-0165			
138	027	1987-1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 29 83 140 190, Plumbing submittal	87-C-0165			
138	028	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 2, Driving equipment	87-C-0165			
138	029	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 3, Doors	87-C-0165			
138	030	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 4 12, Storm drain system	87-C-0165			
138	031	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 5, Storm drain	87-C-0165			
138	032	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 6, Sanitary sewer mains	87-C-0165			
138	033	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 8 73 131, Insulation	87-C-0165			
138	034	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 9, Manholes	87-C-0165			
138	035	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 90, Red primer for steel	87-C-0165			
138	036	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 13, Piping layout plan [Oversize separated]	87-C-0165			
138	037	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 24 135, Steel for concrete foundation layout plan [Oversize separated]	87-C-0165			
138	038	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 26, Conduits	87-C-0165			
138	039	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 31, Hardware	87-C-0165			
138	040	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 32, Valves, Fire hydrants	87-C-0165			
138	041	1987	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 33, Storm Drain pipe	87-C-0165			
138	042	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 34, Precast Concrete Panel details [Oversize separated]	87-C-0165			
138	043	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 35 84, Mechanical room layout [Oversize separated]	87-C-0165			
138	044	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 37 161, Drawings of handrails & sleeves [Oversize separated]	87-C-0165			
138	045	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 40 78 105, Heating, Boiler	87-C-0165			
138	046	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 41 79, Water heaters	87-C-0165			
138	047	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 42, Boiler flue	87-C-0165			
138	048	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 43 117, Ductwork	87-C-0165			
138	049	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 44 92, Diffusers, grilles, registers, fire dampers	87-C-0165			
138	050	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 45, Exhaust fans	87-C-0165			
138	051	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 46 80, Fan coil unit	87-C-0165			
138	052	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 47 81, Test & balancing air & water systems	87-C-0165			
138	053	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 48 65 82 157, Fuel oil tank, Manholes, leak detection system	87-C-0165			
138	054	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 49, Louvers	87-C-0165			
138	055	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 50, Concrete mix design	87-C-0165			
138	056	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 51, Suspended slabs, 2nd Floor framing plan	87-C-0165			
138	057	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 53 127, Pad mounted transformer	87-C-0165			
138	058	1988-1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 54 101 163, Fire Alarm System [Oversize separated]	87-C-0165			
138	059	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 55 95, Paging system	87-C-0165			
138	060	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 56, Pull box	87-C-0165			
138	061	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 57, Duct work & drawings, HVAC layout plans, Typical module & mechanical room layout [Oversize separated]	87-C-0165			
138	062	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 58, Rebar for slabs on grade [Oversize separated]	87-C-0165			
138	063	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 68 106, Plaster & Stucco	87-C-0165			
138	064	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 162, Underground fuel storage tanks	87-C-0165			
138	065	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 172, Manuals for exhaust fans & fan coil units	87-C-0165			
138	066	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 201, Test & Air balance reports	87-C-0165			
138	067	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 39, Mechanical Insulation	87-C-0165			
138	068	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 99 152, Glass	87-C-0165			
138	069	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 209, As-built drawings	87-C-0165			
138	070	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 85, Wall dowel layout for masonry walls [Oversize separated]	87-C-0165			
138	071	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 86, Tile	87-C-0165			
138	072	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 88 89, Lighting	87-C-0165			
138	073	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 93, Heating piping	87-C-0165			
138	074	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 96, Rebar drawings for 3rd floor suspended ceiling [Oversize separated]	87-C-0165			
138	075	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 97, Fan coil unit control drawings [Oversize separated]	87-C-0165			
138	076	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 98, Boilers	87-C-0165			
138	077	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 100, Flooring	87-C-0165			
139	001	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 102, Pile Installation results	87-C-0165			
139	002	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal #107 119 120, Roofing	87-C-0165			
139	003	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 108 109, Painting	87-C-0165			
139	004	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 110, Cable tray for 3rd floor ceiling space	87-C-0165			
139	005	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 111 151, Lighting	87-C-0165			
139	006	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 112, Air outlet schedule	87-C-0165			
139	007	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 113, Steel for stairs	87-C-0165			
139	008	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 115, Exterior stucco insulation	87-C-0165			
139	009	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 116, Restroom signs	87-C-0165			
139	010	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 118, Fire safing	87-C-0165			
139	011	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 59, Acoustical ceiling tiles	87-C-0165			
139	012	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 60, Wire mesh reinforcements for stucco	87-C-0165			
139	013	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 61, Gypsum board	87-C-0165			
139	014	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 63, Precast concrete window	87-C-0165			
139	015	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 64, Boiler & water heater flues [Oversize separated]	87-C-0165			
139	016	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 66, Fan coil unit valves	87-C-0165			
139	017	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 70, Masonry reinforcing drawings [Oversize separated]	87-C-0165			
139	018	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 139, Gate valve	87-C-0165			
139	019	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 141, Tack coat	87-C-0165			
139	020	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 142, Prime coat	87-C-0165			
139	021	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 143, Asphalt concrete	87-C-0165			
139	022	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 144 145 153, Aluminum Mirror frames & glass	87-C-0165			
139	023	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 146, Glass	87-C-0165			
139	024	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 147, Molding	87-C-0165			
139	025	1988-1989	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 148 149, Painting	87-C-0165			
139	026	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 150, Valve Certification	87-C-0165			
139	027	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 151, Lighting	87-C-0165			
139	028	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 154, Hypotential test reports	87-C-0165			
139	029	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 155, Steel test reports	87-C-0165			
139	030	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 156, Cabinets	87-C-0165			
139	031	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 158, Flooring	87-C-0165			
139	032	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 159, Timberform restoration bench	87-C-0165			
139	033	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 160, Pavement marking (striping)	87-C-0165			
139	034	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 71, cable splicer	87-C-0165			
139	035	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 74, Reinforcing steel	87-C-0165			
139	036	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 75 76, Rebar drawings for columns, beams, floor slabs [Oversize separated]	87-C-0165			
139	037	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 77, Steel stair tread nosing	87-C-0165			
139	038	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 119, Tile roofing system	87-C-0165			
139	039	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 123, Iron Primer painting	87-C-0165			
139	040	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 124, Sealant & caulk	87-C-0165			
139	041	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 125 139, Sprinklers, Materials legend	87-C-0165			
139	042	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 126, Mechanical insulation	87-C-0165			
139	043	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 128, Lighting	87-C-0165			
139	044	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 129, Fire alarm system plans [Oversize separated]	87-C-0165			
139	045	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 130, Transformers	87-C-0165			
139	046	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 132, Roofing	87-C-0165			
139	047	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 133, Aggregate base	87-C-0165			
139	048	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 134, Painting	87-C-0165			
139	049	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 136, Asphalt concrete tests	87-C-0165			
139	050	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 137, Subbase course lab analysis	87-C-0165			
139	051	1988	Enlisted Medical Barracks, Bldgs 1029 1030 PSF, Transmittal # 138, Bathroom tile	87-C-0165			
139	052-053	1987	VARIOUS GROUNDS AND FENCING REPAIRS / Repair & UPGRADE VARIOUS Buildings, PSF BLDGS 38 39 605 606 644 1040 1151 1152, IFB & Contract modifications [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	87-C-0167  87-B-0193	AT-09102-4 +		
139	054-056	1987-1988	REPAIR AND UPGRADE BLDGS 38 39 605 606 644 1151 1152 1040  PSF, Contract modifications, Estimate, Specification 7882, Design Analysis [3 folders]	87-C-0167	AB-20238-6 +		
139	057	1989	Operation & Maintenance Manual - PSF Bldg 39, Room 104, HVAC Equipment	87-C-0167			
139	058-059	1988-1989	REPAIR & UPGRADE VARIOUS BLDGS, PSF Bldgs 38 39 605 644 1040 1151 1152, Transmittals [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	87-C-0167			
140	001	1987	 REPLACE SLIDING GLASS DOORS, BALCONIES, AND PORCHES, FAMILY HOUSING,  PSF FOBK FOBR, IFB	87-C-0180  87-C-0179  87-B-0207			
140	002-003	1984-1988	REPLACE SLIDING DOORS, BALCONIES, & Porches, FAMILY HOUSING, PSF FOBK FOBR, Specification 8399, Cost Estimate, Analysis of Design, Modifications, Transmittals [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	87-C-0180  87-C-0179  86-D-0040	AF-05056-5P +		
140	004-005	1987-1988	ASBESTOS ABATEMENT, PSF Bldgs 38 210 649 651 1006 1008 1009 1049 1220 1330, Camp Parks Bldgs 180 500 513 514, IFB, Contract modifications [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	87-C-0183  87-B-0176	AB-02026-5  AZ-06896-6		
140	006-010	1986-1987	REMOVE ASBESTOS, VARIOUS LOCATIONS, PSF Bldgs 38 210 649 651 1006 1008 1009 1049 1220 1330, Camp Parks Bldgs 180 500 513 514, IFB, Submittals [Photos] [Oversize separated] [5 FOLDERS]	87-C-0183  86-B-0054	AB-02026-5 +		
140	011-014	1986-1990	PERFORM ASBESTOS ABATEMENT SURVEY,  PSF FOMA, Main project file [Oversize separated] [4 folders]	87-C-0188	AB-01080-6	PN-381B	
140	015	1987	RESULTS OF ASBESTOS WIPE SAMPLE SURVEY, PSF BLDG 1801	87-C-0188			
141	001	1988/03	QUALITY ASSURANCE CONTROL  PROGRAM FOR THE PERFORMANCE OF THE ASBESTOS SURVEY AT PSF BY VERSAR	87-C-0188			
141	002	1988-1991	ASBESTOS SURVEY OF PSF BLDGS 605 606 AND PROJECT DATABASE REPORT	87-C-0188			
141	003	1989	ASBESTOS ABATEMENT SURVEY, Cost Estimates, Sample information, Progress Report	87-C-0188			
141	004	1989	Miscellaneous Asbestos Sampling & Monitoring - FAR [Federal Acquisition Regulation] and Building Demolition documents	87-C-0188			
141	005	1991	Asbestos Abatement Survey - Asbestos Data Base [Database]	87-C-0188			
141	006	1991	Presidio Asbestos Abatement Survey - Review	87-C-0188			
141	007	1989	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 1 - PSF Priority Buildings - Volume 1 - Report	87-C-0188			
141	008	1989	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 1 - PSF Priority Buildings - Volume 1 - Report - with December 1989 Revised Table of Contents and Army Staff Notes	87-C-0188			
141	009-011	1989	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 1 - PSF Priority Buildings - Volume 2 - Appendix A - Part 1 [3 folders]	87-C-0188			
141	012-013	1989	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 1 - PSF Priority Buildings - Volume 3 - Appendices B & C [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
141	014-015	1989	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 1 - PSF Priority Buildings - Volume 4 - Appendix D - Part 1 [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
141	016	1989	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 1 - PSF Priority Buildings - Volume 5 - Appendix D - Part 2	87-C-0188			
142	001	1989	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 1 - PSF Priority Buildings - Volume 6 - Appendix E	87-C-0188			
142	002-003	1989	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 1 - PSF Priority Buildings - Volume 7 - Appendix F - Part 1 [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
142	004-005	1989	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 1 - PSF Priority Buildings - Volume 8 - Appendix F - Part 2 [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
142	006	1989	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 1 - PSF Priority Buildings - Volume 11 - Appendix G	87-C-0188			
142	007-008	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2A - PSF Residential Buildings to 200 [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
142	009	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2B - PSF Residential Buildings - 300's - Volume 1	87-C-0188			
142	010-011	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2B - PSF Residential Buildings - 300's - Volume 2 - Appendix A thru C [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
143	001	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2B - PSF Residential Buildings - 300's - Volume 3 - Appendix D thru G	87-C-0188			
143	002-004	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2C - PSF Residential Buildings - 400's [3 folders]	87-C-0188			
143	005-006	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2D - PSF Residential Buildings - 500's - Volume 1 - Report thru Appendix B [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
143	007-008	1989	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2D - PSF Residential Buildings - 500's - Volume 2 - Appendices C thru E [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
143	009-010	1989	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2D - PSF Residential Buildings - 500's - Volume 3 - Appendices F & G [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
144	001-003	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2E - PSF Residential Buildings - 700's - Volume 1 - Report & Appendix A [3 folders]	87-C-0188			
144	004-005	1989	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2E - PSF Residential Buildings - 700's - Volume 2 - Appendices B thru D [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
144	006-007	1989	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2E - PSF Residential Buildings - 700's - Volume 3 - Appendices E thru G [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
144	008-009	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2F - PSF Residential Buildings - 800's - Volume 1 - Report & Appendices A thru C [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
144	010-011	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2F - PSF Residential Buildings - 800's - Volume 2 - Appendices D thru G [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
145	001-004	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2G - PSF Residential Buildings - 900's - Volumes 1 & 2 & Appendices A thru G [4 folders]	87-C-0188			
145	005-007	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2H - PSF Residential Buildings - 1200's - Volume 1 - Report thru Appendix C [3 folders]	87-C-0188			
145	008-010	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2H - PSF Residential Buildings - 1200's - Volume 2 - Appendices D thru G [3 folders]	87-C-0188			
145	011-012	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2I - PSF Residential Buildings - 1300's - Volume 1 - Report thru Appendix C [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
146	001-002	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2I - PSF Residential Buildings - 1300's - Volume 2 - Appendices D thru G [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
146	003-005	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2J - PSF Residential Buildings - 1400's - Reports thru Appendices A thru G [3 folders]	87-C-0188			
146	006-007	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2K - PSF Residential Buildings - 1500's - Volume 1 - Report & Appendix A, Part 1 [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
146	008-009	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2K - PSF Residential Buildings - 1500's - Volume 2 - Report & Appendix A, Part 2 [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
147	001-002	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2K - PSF Residential Buildings - 1500's - Volume 3 - Appendices B & C [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
147	003-004	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2K - PSF Residential Buildings - 1500's - Volume 4 - Appendix D [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
147	005-006	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2K - PSF Residential Buildings - 1500's - Volume 5 - Appendices E thru G [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
147	007-008	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2L - PSF Residential Buildings - 1700's - Report thru Appendices A thru G [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
147	009-010	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2M - PSF Residential Buildings - 1800's - Report thru Appendices A thru G [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
147	011-012	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2N - Fort Mason [FOMA] Residences - Volume 1 - Report thru Appendix C [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
148	001	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2N - Fort Mason [FOMA] Residences - Volume 2 - Appendix D	87-C-0188			
148	002-003	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2N - Fort Mason [FOMA] Residences - Volume 3 - Appendices E thru G [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
148	004	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 2N - Fort Mason [FOMA] Residences - Revisions	87-C-0188			
148	005-007	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 3 - Reserve Center Buildings & Revisions [3 folders]	87-C-0188			
148	008-009	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 4 - Letterman Army Medical Center [LAMC] [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
148	010	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 5 - Letterman Army Institute of Research [LAIR]	87-C-0188			
148	011	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 5 - Letterman Army Institute of Research [LAIR] - Revisions	87-C-0188			
148	012-014	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 6 - Child Care Centers PSF [3 folders]	87-C-0188			
149	001	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 6 - Child Care Centers PSF- Revisions [1]	87-C-0188			
149	002	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 6 - Child Care Centers PSF - Revisions [2]	87-C-0188			
149	003-005	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 7 - Classroom Facilities PSF [3 folders]	87-C-0188			
149	006-007	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 8 - Barracks Buildings PSF [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
149	008	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 8 - Barracks Buildings PSF - Revisions	87-C-0188			
149	009-011	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 9 - Hospital and Medical Buildings PSF- Volume 1 - Report thru Appendix E [3 folders]	87-C-0188			
149	012-013	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 9 - Hospital and Medical Buildings PSF- Volume 2 - Appendices F & G [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
149	014	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 9 - Hospital and Medical Buildings PSF- Revisions	87-C-0188			
149	015	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 10 - Administration Buildings PSF- Volume 1 - Report	87-C-0188			
150	001	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 10 - Administration Buildings PSF- Volume 2 - Appendix A, Part 1	87-C-0188			
150	002-003	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 10 - Administration Buildings PSF- Volume 3 - Appendix A, Part 2 [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
150	004-005	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 10 - Administration Buildings PSF- Volume 4 - Appendices B & C [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
150	006-007	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 10 - Administration Buildings PSF- Volume 5 - Appendix D, Part 1 [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
150	008-009	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 10 - Administration Buildings PSF- Volume 6 - Appendix D, Part 2 [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
150	010	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 10 - Administration Buildings PSF- Volume 7 - Appendix E	87-C-0188			
151	001-003	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 10 - Administration Buildings PSF- Volume 8 - Appendix F, Part 1 [3 folders]	87-C-0188			
151	004-005	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 10 - Administration Buildings PSF- Volume 9 - Appendix F, Part 2 [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
151	006-007	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 10 - Administration Buildings PSF- Volume 10 - Appendix G [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
151	008	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 10 - Administration Buildings PSF- Revisions	87-C-0188			
151	009-010	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 11 - Maintenance Buildings PSF- Volume 1 - Report thru Appendix C [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
151	011	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 11 - Maintenance Buildings PSF- Volume 2 - Appendix D	87-C-0188			
152	001-003	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 11 - Maintenance Buildings PSF- Volume 3 - Appendices E thru G [3 folders]	87-C-0188			
152	004	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 11 - Maintenance Buildings PSF- Revisions	87-C-0188			
152	005-007	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 12 - Warehouse and Storage Buildings PSF- Volume 1 - Report thru Appendix A [3 folders]	87-C-0188			
152	008-009	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 12 - Warehouse and Storage Buildings PSF- Volume 2 - Appendices B thru D [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
152	010-011	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 12 - Warehouse and Storage Buildings PSF- Volume 3 - Appendices E thru F [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
153	001-003	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 12 - Warehouse and Storage Buildings PSF- Volume 4 - Appendix G [3 folders]	87-C-0188			
153	004-006	1990	Versar Asbestos Abatement Survey - Category 14 - Defense Language Institute [DLI] PSF [3 folders]	87-C-0188			
153	007-008	1993	Versar Asbestos Survey - PSF Bldg 1801 - Volume 1 - Survey Report & Appendix A  [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
153	009	1993	Versar Asbestos Survey - PSF Bldg 1801 - Volume 4 - Appendix C, Abatement Cost Estimate	87-C-0188			
153	010-011	1993	Versar Asbestos Survey - PSF Bldg 1801 - Volume 5 - Appendix C, Abatement Cost Estimate [Continued] [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
154	001-002	1993	Versar Asbestos Survey - PSF Bldg 1801 - Volume 6 - Appendix D,  Laboratory Data - Homogeneous Area Nos. 1-200 [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
154	003-005	1993	Versar Asbestos Survey - PSF Bldg 1801 - Volume 7 - Appendix D,  Laboratory Data - Homogeneous Area Nos. 201-400 [3 folders]	87-C-0188			
154	006-007	1993	Versar Asbestos Survey - PSF Bldg 1801 - Volume 8 - Appendix D,  Laboratory Data - Homogeneous Area Nos. 401-600 [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
154	008-009	1993	Versar Asbestos Survey - PSF Bldg 1801 - Volume 9 - Appendix D,  Laboratory Data - Homogeneous Area Nos. 601-800 [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
155	001-002	1993	Versar Asbestos Survey - PSF Bldg 1801 - Volume 10 - Appendix D,  Laboratory Data - Homogeneous Area Nos. 801-1000 [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
155	003-004	1993	Versar Asbestos Survey - PSF Bldg 1801 - Volume 11 - Appendix D,  Laboratory Data - Homogeneous Area Nos. 1001-1308 [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
155	005-006	1993	Versar Asbestos Survey - PSF Bldg 1801 - Volume 12 - Appendix E,  Chain of Custody [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
155	007-008	1993	Versar Asbestos Survey - PSF Bldg 1801 - Volume 13 - Appendix F,  Homogeneous Area Reports 1-400 [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
155	009-010	1993	Versar Asbestos Survey - PSF Bldg 1801 - Volume 14 - Appendix F,  Homogeneous Area Reports 401-800 [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
156	001-002	1993	Versar Asbestos Survey - PSF Bldg 1801 - Volume 15 - Appendix F,  Laboratory Data - Homogeneous Area Reports 801-1308 [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
156	003-004	1993	Versar Asbestos Survey - PSF Bldg 1801 - Volume 16 - Appendix G,  Photograph Log - Homogeneous Area Nos. 1-300 [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
156	005-006	1993	Versar Asbestos Survey - PSF Bldg 1801 - Volume 17 - Appendix G,  Photograph Log - Homogeneous Area Nos. 301-600 [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
156	007-008	1993	Versar Asbestos Survey - PSF Bldg 1801 - Volume 18 - Appendix G,  Photograph Log - Homogeneous Area Nos. 601-900 [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
156	009-010	1993	Versar Asbestos Survey - PSF Bldg 1801 - Volume 19 - Appendix G,  Photograph Log - Homogeneous Area Nos. 901-1308 [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
156	011-012	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 1 2  [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
157	001-021	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 17 18 19 20 21 22 23 [21 folders]	87-C-0188			
158	001-004	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 24 25 26 27 [4 folders]	87-C-0188			
158	005-025	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 28 29 34 35 36 37 38 39 40 41 42 44 45 46 47 48 49 50 51 53 56  [21 folders]	87-C-0188			
159	001-005	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 57 58 59 63 64 [5 folders]	87-C-0188			
159	006-024	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 65 66 67 68 85 86 87 90 93 95 97 98 99 100 101 102 103 104 105  [19 folders]	87-C-0188			
160	001-016	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 106 107 108 113 116 118 119 120 121 122 123 124 125 126 127 128 [16 folders]	87-C-0188			
160	017-031	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey & Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 129 130 135 201 202 203 204 205 206 207 208 210 211 215 218  [15 Folders]	87-C-0188			
161	001-026	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 220 222 223 224 225 227 228 229 230 231 289 300 302 303 310 311 312 314 315 316 317 318 319 324 325 326 [26 folders]	87-C-0188			
161	027-030	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 327 328 329 330 [4 folders]	87-C-0188			
162	001-014	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 331 332 333 334 335 336 337 338 339 340 341 342 343 344  [14 folders]	87-C-0188			
162	015-020	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 345 346 347 348 376 ??? [6 folders]	87-C-0188			
163	001-024	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 377 378 379 380 381 382 383 385 386 387 401 402 403 404 406 407 409 410 411 412 413 414 416 417 [24 folders]	87-C-0188			
164	001-019	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 419 420 421 422 423 424 428 432 434 465 510 511 512 513 514 516 517 519 530 [19 folders]	87-C-0188			
165	001-004	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 531 532 533 534 [4 folders]	87-C-0188			
165	005-016	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 535 536 537 538 539 540 541 542 543 544 545 546 [12 folders]	87-C-0188			
166	001-011	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 547 548 549 550 551 552 553 554 555 556 557 [11 folders]	87-C-0188			
166	012-026	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey & Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 558 559 563 565 567 568 569 572 603 605 606 610 631 632 633 [15 folders]	87-C-0188			
167	001-022	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 634 635 636 638 639 640 641 642 643 644 645 646 649 650 651 652 654 659 661 662 663 666 [22 folders]	87-C-0188			
167	023-036	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 667 668 669 670 671 679 680 681 682 683 684 685 705 715 [14 folders]	87-C-0188			
168	001-015	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 716 717 718 719 720 721 722 723 724 725 726 727 728 729 730 [15 folders]	87-C-0188			
168	016-017	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 731 732 [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
169	001-019	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 733 734 735 736 737 742 743 744 745 746 747 748 749 750 751 752 753 754 755 [19 folders]	87-C-0188			
170	001-002	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 756 757 [2 folders]	87-C-0188			
170	003-020	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 758 759 760 761 762 763 765 767 769 770 772 773 774 777 779 780 781 782 [18 folders]	87-C-0188			
171	001-006	1996	Versar AAsbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 783 784 785 786 787 788 [6 folders]	87-C-0188			
171	007-018	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 789 790 791 808 809 810 811 812 813 814 815 816 [12 folders]	87-C-0188			
172	001-011	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 817 818 820 850 851 852 853 854 855 856 857 [11 folders]	87-C-0188			
172	012-022	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 858 859 860 861 862 863 864 920 922 923 924 [11 folders]	87-C-0188			
173	001-023	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 926 927 929 930 931 933 934 935 936 937 940 942 946 951 952 953 954 955 956 957 958 959 960 [23 folders]	87-C-0188			
173	024-026	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 961 962 963 [3 folders]	87-C-0188			
174	001-025	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 964 966 967 968 969 983 985 986 987 988 989 998 999 1000 1001 1002 1003 1004 1007 1008 1009 1012 1013 1014 1016 [25 folders]	87-C-0188			
175	001-003	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 1027 1028 1029 [3 folders]	87-C-0188			
175	004-031	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey & Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF 1030 1040 1047 1050 1051 1055 1056 1057 1058 1059 1060 1061 1062 1063-1065 1074 1076 1082 1100 1102 1105 1110 1111 1124 1151 1152 [OS sprtd] [28 fldrs]	87-C-0188			
176	001-009	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 1158 1160 1161 1162 1163 1167 1168 1169 1170 [9 folders]	87-C-0188			
176	010-024	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey & Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 1181 1182 1183 1184 1185 1186 1187 1188 1201 1202 1203 1204 1205 1206 1207 [15 folders]	87-C-0188			
177	001-008	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 1208 1210 1211 1213 1214 1216 1217 1218 [8 folders]	87-C-0188			
177	009-022	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 1219 1220 1221 1224 1225 1226 1227 1228 1230 1231 1233 1234 1235 1236 [14 folders]	87-C-0188			
178	001-023	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey & Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 1237 1238 1239 1240 1241 1242 1243 1244 1245 1246 1247 1248 1250 1251 1253 1254 1255 1256 1257 1258 1259 1261 1262 [23 folders]	87-C-0188			
178	024-026	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 1263 1265 1266 [3 folders]	87-C-0188			
179	001-021	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 1268 1270 1272 1273 1274 1275 1276 1277 1278 1279 1280 1282 1283 1284 1285 1286 1287 1289 1290 1291 1293 [21 folders]	87-C-0188			
180	001	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldg 1294	87-C-0188			
180	002-022	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 1295 1296 1297 1298 1299 1300 1301 1302 1303 1304 1305 1307 1308 1309 1310 1311 1313 1314 1315 1317 1319 [21 folders]	87-C-0188			
181	001-007	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 1320 1321 1322 1323 1324 1325 1326 [7 folders]	87-C-0188			
181	008-026	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey & Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 1327 1328 1330 1331 1332 1334 1335 1337 1338 1339 1340 1341 1344 1347 1351 1353 1354 1355 1357 [19 folders]	87-C-0188			
182	001-022	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 1359 1361 1362 1363 1365 1369 1371 1386 1387 1388 1389 1390 1397 1398 1399 1400 1401 1403 1405 1407 1409 1411 [22 folders]	87-C-0188			
182	023-031	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs1413 1414 1415 1416 1417 1418 1419 1420 1421 [9 folders]	87-C-0188			
183	001-024	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey & Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 1423 1425 1430 1431 1432 1433 1440 1441 1442 1443 1444 1449 1450 1451 1470 1471 1472 1473 1474 1496 1497 1498 1500 1501 [24 folders]	87-C-0188			
183	025-027	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 1502 1503 1504 [3 folders]	87-C-0188			
184	001-015	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 1505 1506 1507 1508 1509 1510 1511 1512 1513 1514 1515 1516 1517 1518 1519 [15 folders]	87-C-0188			
185	001	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldg 1520	87-C-0188			
185	002-020	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 1521 1522 1523 1524 1525 1526 1527 1528 1529 1530 1531 1532 1533 1534 1535 1536 1537 1538 1539 [19 folders]	87-C-0188			
186	001-005	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 1540 1541 1542 1543 1544 [5 folders]	87-C-0188			
186	006-021	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 1545 1546 1547 1548 1549 1550 1551 1552 1553 1554 1555 1556 1557 1558 1559 1560 [16 folders]	87-C-0188			
187	001-008	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 1561 1562 1563 1564 1565 1566 1567 1568 [8 folders]	87-C-0188			
187	009-018	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 1569 1570 1571 1572 1573 1574 1575 1576 1577 1578 [10 folders]	87-C-0188			
188	001-011	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs1579 1580 1581 1582 1583 1584 1585 1586 1587 1588 1589 [11 folders]	87-C-0188			
188	012-017	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 1590 1591 1592 1593 1594 1595  [6 folders]	87-C-0188			
189	001-031	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey & Lead-Based Paint Invest PSF 1596 1598 1600 1601 1621 1622 1625 1630 1640 1643 1644 1646 1647 1648 1651 1658 1660 1661 1662 1663-1665 1703 1704 1705 1706 1707 1708 1709 1710 1711 [31 fldr]	87-C-0188			
189	032	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldg 1712	87-C-0188			
190	001-024	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey & Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 1713 1750 1752 1753 1771 1772 1773 1774 1776 1781 1782 1794 1803 1805 1806 1807 1808 1809 1810 1811 1812 1813 1814 1815 [24 folders]	87-C-0188			
191	001-006	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 1818 1819 1827 1828 1901 1902 [6 folders]	87-C-0188			
191	007-030	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey & Lead-Based Paint Investigation, PSF Bldgs 1903 1905 1906 1907 & FOBK Bldgs 404 405 407 500 502 504 505 507 508 510 512 516 519 520 521 522 523 524 525 527 [24 folders]	87-C-0188			
192	001-006	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, FOBK Bldgs 528 529 530 531 532 533 [6 folders]	87-C-0188			
192	007-025	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, Fort Baker [FOBK] Bldgs 534 535 536 537 538 539 540 541 542 543 544 545 546 547 548 549 552 555 556 [19 folders]	87-C-0188			
193	001-010	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, FOBK Bldgs 563 564 568 601 602 603 604 605 606 607 [10 folders]	87-C-0188			
193	011-025	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey & Lead-Based Paint Investigation, FOBK Bldgs 615 621 623 626 629 630 631 636 637 662 664 665 668 669 679  [15 folders]	87-C-0188			
194	001-003	1996	Versar Asbestos Materials Re-Survey and Lead-Based Paint Investigation, FOBK Bldgs 691 695 699 [3 folders]	87-C-0188			
194	004-005	1985-1988	WWMCCS [World Wide Military Command and Control System] COMPUTER ROOM, SIXTH ARMY OPERATIONS CENTER, PSF Bldg 38, Specification 7956, Estimate, Programming documents, Contract modifications [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	87-C-0193  83-D-0047	Various		
194	006-011	1987-1989	6TH ARMY OPERATIONS CENTER, PSF Bldg 38, IFB, PLANS, Transmittals [Oversize separated] [6 folders]	87-C-0193  87-B-0187			
194	012	1987	Sixth Army Operations Center, PSF Bldg 38, Contract modifications	87-C-0193  87-B-0187			
194	013	1988	Sixth Army Operations Center, Bldg 38 PSF, Submittal register	87-C-0193			
194	014-016	1988	SIXTH ARMY OPERATIONS CENTER, PSF Bldg 38, Operation & Maintenance Manuals, Transmittals [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	87-C-0193			
194	017	1989	Sixth Army Operations Center, Bldg 38 PSF - Intrusion Alarm System Manual, Fire Alarm Control Panel Manual	87-C-0193			
194	018	1988	6TH ARMY OPERATIONS CENTER, PSF Bldg 38, Alarm Operation Manual, Transmittals	87-C-0193			
194	019	1987	Sixth Army Operations Center, PSF BLDG 38,  HEATING,VENTILATION, AIR-CONDITIONING Manual [HVAC]	87-C-0193			
194	020	1987	REPAIR AND UPGRADE BUILDINGS, PSF Bldgs 42 45 67 227 231 682 922 1008 1009 1047 1188 1330 1648, FOBK Bldgs 636, IFB, AFE, Contract modifications [Oversize separated]	87-C-0194  87-B-0198	AF-00073-9		
194	021	1987	REPAIR AND UPGRADE VARIOUS Buildings, PSF FOBK, COST ESTIMATE  & Analysis of Design	87-C-0194  86-D-0096			
194	021A	1986-1988	PSF Bldg 34 Contract Work - Upgrade & Repair - NIBBI [Marino Nibbi, Nibbi Brothers Construction Company]	87-C-0194			
195	001-004	1985-1988	STRUCTURAL REPAIRS, PSF BLDGS 42 45 67 227 231 682 922 1008 1009 1047 1188 1330 1648 & FOBK Bldg 636, FOMA, Camp Parks, Specification 7858, Cost Estimate, Analysis of Design  [Oversize separated] [4 FOLDERS]	87-C-0194  86-D-0096	AB-03624-5 +		
195	005-007	1985-1988	REPAIR AND UPGRADE PSF BLDGS 34 211 220 650, Contract & modifications, Estimate, Transmittals, Specification 7862, Design Analysis [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	87-C-0194  87-B-0198	AM-05464-3	PN-366	
195	008-010	1987-1988	REPAIR & UPGRADE BUILDINGS, PSF FOBK, TRANSMITTALS [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	87-C-0194			
195	011	1987	VARIOUS REPAIRS AND UPGRADES, PSF BLDGS 34 211 220 650, PLANS AS BUILT [Oversize separated]	87-C-0194			
195	012	1987	REPAIR & UPGRADE VARIOUS BUILDINGS, PSF Bldgs 2 45 67 227 231 682 922 1009 1042 & FOBK Bldg 636 [Oversize separated]	87-C-0194			
195	013-015	1984-1989	REMOVE Architectural BARRIERS for Handicapped, PHASE 4, PSF, IFB, Contract modifications, Specification 7543, Cost Estimate, Design Analysis [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	87-C-0195  87-B-0195	AB-01121-5		
196	001-002	1984-1989	REMOVAL OF ARCHITECTURAL BARRIERS TO HANDICAPPED, PHASE 4, PSF BLDGS 2 34 35 122 220 650 1100 [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	87-C-0195  87-B-0195	AB-01268-4P-1 +	PN 319	
196	003	1987-1988	REMOVAL OF ARCHITECTURAL BARRIERS TO THE HANDICAPPED,  PHASE 4, TRANSMITTALS	87-C-0195			
196	004	1987	Interior PAINTING of QUARTERS,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR [BBC] FOMA	87-D-0022	AF-00097-7J +		
196	005	1987-1988	INTERIOR PAINTING, FAMILY HOUSING,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA	87-D-0036  87-B-0007	AF-00054-7J		
196	006	1988-1992	Mapping Project, AELYTEK PHASE 1, PSF Drawing Database Operating Guide [Oversize separated]	87-D-0047			
196	007-010	1976-1990	DIGITIZED MAPS, PLANS, DRAWINGS, MAP FILING, AELYTEK INCORPORATED, Contract, Design Manual for Surveying & Mapping, Control Data  [Oversize separated] [4 folders]	87-D-0047			
196	011-012	1988/06	OMA - ROOF CONDITION STUDY  PSF, 100% SUBMITTAL [2 folders]	87-D-0085			
196	013	1985-1988	ROOF LEAKS STUDY, PSF FOMA, VARIOUS BLDGS	87-D-0085  86-M-3140  86-D-0041	PE-01433-7  AF-00067-7 +		
196	014	1985-1988	OMA ROOFING CONDITION STUDY, ADMINISTRATION Buildings	87-D-0085	PE-01433-7		
197	001	1986-1990	RENOVATE & UPGRADE BLDGS 1050 1051 FOR USE BY LAMC / INSTALL VENT DUCT BLDG 1051	87-D-0112	AL-07091-9J  AL-07019-8J	PN-592	
197	002	1986-1987	Modification of Bldg 1216 FOSC, Room 4, Contract	87-M-0029  86-Q-0512	AP-07405-4		
197	003	1985-1987	MODIFY ROOM NO. 4,  BLDG 1216 FOSC [Oversize separated]	87-M-0029	AP-07405-4		
197	004	1985-1986	REPLACE CLASSIFIED WASTE [Paper] PULVERIZING MACHINE [Disintegrator],  BLDG 669 PSF [Photos] [Oversize separated]	87-M-0032	AB-01213-5J		
197	005	1986-1987	REMOVE CONCRETE Coping & Facing of CHIMNEY, PSF BLDG 1040 [Oversize separated]	87-M-0639  87-Q-0005	AB-00018-7J		
197	006	1986-1988	REMOVE CONCRETE FROM CHIMNEY STACK AND REPAIR STACK, PSF BLDG 1040 [Photos] [Oversize separated]	87-M-0639	AB-00018-7		
197	007	1987-1988	Replace damaged portion of the boiler refractory brick in Boiler 3, Bldg 1040 Boiler Plant PSF	87-M-0673			
197	008-009	1986-1988	REMOVE PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] TRANSFORMERS AND REMEDIATION OF PCB CONTAMINATED SITES, FOBK Bldg 412, PSF Bldgs 680 1040 1100 1151, Sampling Analysis Report [2 folders]	87-M-0805	PE-01408-7		
197	010	1982-1987	EPA [Environmental Protection Agency] FILE - PCB'S [Polychlorinated Biphenyls]: FOBK Bldg 412; PSF Bldgs 1040 1151; Technical Specifications, Technical Note 82-12 PCBs for Electrical Use	87-M-0805	PE-01408-7		
197	011	1986	SERVICE ORDER for PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] Remediation Plan Prints, PSF Bldgs 680 1040 1151, FOBK Bldg 413 [Oversize separated]	87-M-0805	PE-01408-7		
197	012	1988	Outdoor storage buildings for Child Development Center, PSF Bldg 387	87-M-0853			
197	013	1987	PYROTRONICS FIRE ALARM SYSTEM Repair & Napco Security System brochures, BLDG 1100 LAMC	87-M-0915	AB-87038		
197	014	1986-1987	Pathological INCINERATOR EXHAUST TESTING  FOR POLLUTANTS FROM ANIMAL WASTE, LAIR Bldg 1110	87-M-0950	AR-05911-6J		
197	015	1984-1987	CLEAN & Television [TV] SURVEY Sanitary SEWER LINE, PSF FOPO [Oversize separated]	87-M-1207	AB-01132-6J		
197	016	1985-1987	REMOVE ASBESTOS INSULATION, PSF BLDGS 913 917 1202 1213 1214 [Oversize separated]	87-M-1408	AH-05873-5		
197	017	1985-1987	MAINTENANCE on HALON 1301 FIRE PROTECTION SYSTEM, PSF BLDGS 34 105	87-M-1659	PE-87113-7		
197	018	1987	CUSTODIAL SERVICES for PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA, TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS	87-M-1757	PE-01444-7		
197	019	1987	Hazardous Waste Disposal, PSF	87-Q-0259	PE-01457-7		
197	020	1986-1988	PAVER Pavement Management System, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR, Camp Parks RFTA [roads information and specifications for maintenance]	87-R-0114	PE-00025-7		
197	021	1987-1991	Utilities Contract - NASA Ames Research Center, Moffett Field	87-S-0005			
197	022	1987-1991	Utilities Contract - American Red Cross, Bldg 97 PSF	87-S-0008			
197	023	1987-1991	Utilities Contract - Golden Gate Bridge Highway & Transportation District [GGBH&TD]	87-S-0010			
197	024	1982-1989	Utilities Contract - Presidio Yacht Club, East Fort Baker [EFB]	87-S-0015			
197	025		Cross reference sheet for 88-B-0015	88-B-0012			
197	026	1987-1988	ROOFING REPAIRS, FAMILY QUARTERS BUILDINGS,  PSF Bldgs 56 65 AND FOMA Bldg 3 [CANCELLED]	88-B-0015	AF-00142-7		
197	20A	1987	Lodging Hotel/Motel (Off Post Interim Guest Housing) Services for PSF: Request for Proposal	87-R-0140			
198	001	1987	ROOF REPAIRS to BLDGS 56 65 PSF AND BLDG 3 FOMA	88-B-0015  88-B-0012	AF-00142-7		
198	002	1988	REPLACE Windows, PSF Funston Avenue Bldgs 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16; Replace DOORS,  BLDG 332 CAMP PARKS [PRFTA],  [CANCELLED]	88-B-0039	AF-00133-8		
198	003	1988-1989	INSTALL GUARD RAIL AT BAKER - BARRY TUNNEL [CANCELLED]	88-B-0043	PE-00049-8		
198	004	1988	INSTALL CAR WASH AND STEAM CLEANER, PSF [NOT BUILT; PLANNED NEAR DOYLE DRIVE AND DEH] [Oversize separated]	88-B-0065	PE-01481-7		
198	005-006	1988-1989	RENOVATE  Seven BATHROOMS, FOMA OFFICERS' CLUB [CANCELLED]  [2 FOLDERS]	88-B-0072	UI-06507-5		
198	007-008	1985-1988	ASBESTOS ABATEMENT STUDY,  PSF & ALL SUB-INSTALLATIONS, Concept Survey Submittal, Preliminary Survey Submittal, Building List [2 folders]	88-C-0006	AZ-07170-8J		
198	009-010	1988-1990	ASBESTOS ABATEMENT SURVEY, US ARMY RESERVE CENTERS, FOBK CHICO CONCORD HAAF LAS VEGAS MODESTO MT VIEW OAKLAND PRFTA RENO RIO VISTA SACRAMENTO SAN BRUNO SAN PABLO SAN JOSE STOCKTON SANTA ROSA SUNNYVALE UKIAH VALLEJO [2 fldrs]	88-C-0006	AZ-07170-8J		
198	011	1989	Asbestos Survey - Executive Summary & Unit Cost Estimate - Fort Baker [FOBK]	88-C-0006			
198	012	1990	Asbestos Survey - Executive Summary & Building Survey Report by Building Area - Fort Baker [FOBK]	88-C-0006			
198	013	1990	Asbestos Survey - Facility Report by Algorithm - Fort Baker [FOBK]	88-C-0006			
198	014	1988	Asbestos Survey - Building Survey Data Sheet - Fort Baker  [FOBK]	88-C-0006			
198	015	1990	Asbestos Survey - Executive Summary and Facility Survey Report by Algorithm - Fort Barry [FOBR]	88-C-0006			
198	016	1990	Asbestos Survey - Building Survey Report by Building Area - Fort Barry [FOBR]	88-C-0006			
198	017	1990	Asbestos Survey -  Facility Survey Report by Algorithm - Fort Barry [FOBR]	88-C-0006			
198	018	1988	Asbestos Survey - Building Survey Data Sheet - Fort Barry [FOBR] Category 20	88-C-0006			
198	019-020	1989	Asbestos Survey for Fort Barry - Volume 1 [FOBR] [2 folders]	88-C-0006		PN-381A	
198	021	1988	Asbestos Survey - Building Survey Data Sheet - Fort Cronkhite  [FOCR]	88-C-0006			
198	022	1988	Asbestos Abatement Survey - Miscellaneous Sheets and Maps - FOBK FOBR FOCR [BBC] [Oversize separated]	88-C-0006		PN-381A	
198	023	1988	Asbestos Survey - Fort Cronkhite Building Survey Data Sheet,  FOCR Buildings 902 & 1045 [Oversize separated]	88-C-0006			
198	024	1988	Asbestos Survey - Fort Barry Building Survey Data Sheet, FOBR Buildings 800 801 803 804 805 806 807 808 809 810 811 812 813 [Oversize separated]	88-C-0006			
198	025	1988	Asbestos Survey - Fort Barry Building Survey Data Sheet, FOBR Buildings 815 816 817 818 819 821 823 824 825 826 827 828 829 830 831 832 833 834 837 838 842 [Oversize separated]	88-C-0006			
198	026	1988	Asbestos Survey - Fort Barry Building Survey Data Sheet, FOBR Buildings 846 850 854 858 862 866 870 934 936 937 939 942 [Oversize separated]	88-C-0006			
198	027	1988	Asbestos Survey - Fort Baker Building Survey Data Sheet, FOBK Buildings 401 404 405 407 408 409 411 412 413 418 500 502 504 505 506 507 508 510 511 512 513 516 518 519 520 521 522 523 524 525 [Oversize separated]	88-C-0006			
198	028	1988	Asbestos Survey - Fort Baker Building Survey Data Sheet, FOBK Buildings 526 527 528 529 530 531 532 533 534 535 536 538 539 540 541 542 543 544 545 546 547 548 549 [Oversize separated]	88-C-0006			
198	029	1988	Asbestos Survey - Fort Baker Building Survey Data Sheet, FOBK Buildings 552 555 556 557 558 559 561 563 564 565 566 567 568 569 570 576 577 578 579 601 602 603 604 605 607 [Oversize separated]	88-C-0006			
198	030	1988	Asbestos Survey - Fort Baker Building Survey Data Sheet, FOBK Buildings 606 607 615 623 626 629 631 633 636 637 640 644 645 646 664 665 666 670 671 679 689 691 699 [Oversize separated]	88-C-0006			
199	001	1987-1988	INSTALL SHOWER STALLS IN BLDG 40  PSF	88-C-0008  88-R-0013	BO-00508-7		
199	002	1987-1988	REPAIR BATHROOM & SHOWER, PSF BLDG 40 [Oversize separated]	88-C-0008	BQ-00508-7J		
199	003	1987-1988	INSTALL SHOWER STALLS, PSF BLDG 40 [Oversize separated]	88-C-0008	BQ-00508-7		
199	004	1987-1988	REROUTE SEWER LATERAL  & INSTALL NEW MANHOLE,  BLDG 650  PSF	88-C-0009  88-R-0012	PE-01480-7		
199	005	1987-1988	CONSTRUCT NEW SEWER MANHOLE AND LATERAL,  BLDG 650  PSF [Photos] [Oversize separated]	88-C-0009	PE-01480-7		
199	006	1988	INSTALL PIG WATERING STALLS, LABORATORY ANIMALS,  LAIR BLDG 1110	88-C-0015			
199	007-008	1988-1990	ALTERATION OF  BLDG 667  PSF, Contract [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	88-C-0019  88-B-0007	PE-01418-7J		
199	009-010	1987-1988	MISCELLANEOUS REPAIRS & ALTERATIONS, BLDG 667  PSF [INTERIOR PHOTOS] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	88-C-0019	PE-01418-7		
199	011-013	1987-1988	REMOVE AND DISPOSE OF ASBESTOS, PSF BLDGS 1217 1331, PRFTA Bldg 340, Contract [3 folders - F1 & F2A-B of 5]	88-C-0027  87-B-0023	PE-05487-7		
200	001-003	1987-1988	REMOVE AND DISPOSE OF ASBESTOS, PSF BLDGS 1217 131, PRFTA Bldg 340  [3 FOLDERS - F3-5 of 5]	88-C-0027	AB-01019-7  PE-05487-7		
200	004	1988	REMOVE ASBESTOS, PSF BLDG 1217 1331, PRFTA Bldg 340 [Oversize separated]	88-C-0027  87-B-0023	AP-05487-7		
200	005	1988	DECONTAMINATE (REMOVE ASBESTOS), CAMP PARKS BLDG 340 AND PSF BLDGS 1217 AND 1331 [Photos] [Oversize separated]	88-C-0027	AB-01019-7 +		
200	006	1988	ROOF LEAK REPAIRS,  BLDG 3  FOMA	88-C-0028  88-R-018			
200	007	1986-1988	ROOF REPAIRS BUILDINGS,  FOMA Bldg 3 [Oversize separated]	88-C-0028	UF-00072-8		
200	008-009	1986-1988	INSTALL CAR WASH VACUUM CLEANER AND STEAM CLEANER, PSF 600 AREA MOTOR POOL [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	88-C-0038  84-C-0138	PE-01481-7J		
200	010	1988-1989	REPLACE HOT WATER SYSTEMS IN BLDG 1028  PSF	88-C-0043  88-R-0033	AB-00006-7J		
200	011	1988-1989	REPLACE HOT WATER SYSTEMS, PSF BLDG 1028 [Oversize separated]	88-C-0043	AB-00006-7		
200	012	1986-1989	REPLACE PIPING & HOT WATER SYSTEMS, PSF BLDG 1028 [PHOTOS]	88-C-0043	AB-00006-7		
200	013	1988	INSTALL AIR GAP AT FORT BAKER RESERVOIR, FOBK Bldg 572	88-C-0044  88-R-0031	BB-01438-6		
200	014	1988	INSTALL AIR GAP ON FOBK RESERVOIR [Oversize separated]	88-C-0044	BB-01438-6		
201	001	1985-1988	INSTALL BACKFLOW PREVENTER AIR GAP, EAST  FOBK [EFB]  RESERVOIR, BLDG 572 [Oversize separated]	88-C-0044	BB-01438-6J		
201	002	1988/09	REMOVE OLD COMPRESSOR AND INSTALL NEW COMPRESSOR,  BLDG 1040  PSF	88-C-0051	AB-01611-6J		
201	003	1988-1989	REPLACE COMPRESSOR,  BLDG 1040  PSF [Oversize separated]	88-C-0051  88-R-0028	AB-01611-6J		
201	004	1988	FLOORING, FAMILY HOUSING PSF Bldgs 751-B 1308-D 1537-F, FOBK, FOBR, FOCR, FOMA Bldg 231, LAMC	88-C-0054  88-R-0057			
201	005	1988	COMPLETE FLOORING IN FAMILY HOUSING, FOMA Bldg 231, PSF Bldg 751-B 1308-D 1537-F	88-C-0054	AF-35124-8		
201	006	1988	PAVER MANAGEMENT SYSTEM,  UPDATE TO THE NETWORK-LEVEL Management PLAN FOR PSF, PAVER Reports	88-C-0057			
201	007	1987-1988	PAVER PAVEMENT MANAGEMENT SYSTEM - PROJECT LEVEL ANALYSIS PSF AND UPDATE TO NETWORK LEVEL MANAGEMENT PLAN PSF	88-C-0057			
201	008-010	1988	REPLACE EXTERIOR FIRE ESCAPE,  PSF Bldg 204   [3 FOLDERS]	88-C-0058  88-B-0026	AB-01003-7  AB-01051-7		
201	011	1988	INSTALL EXTERIOR & INTERIOR FIRE ESCAPES, PSF BLDGS 204 1217 [Oversize separated]	88-C-0058	AB-01106-6J  AB-01003-7		
201	012	1988	ELECTRICAL UPGRADE,  BLDG 623  FOBK	88-C-0059  88-R-0048	BZ-87053-8J		
201	013	1988-1989	ELECTRICAL UPGRADE,  BLDG 623  FOBK	88-C-0059	BZ-87053-8		
202	001-004	1988	CONSTRUCT CHEMICAL STORAGE AREA, LAMC Area near PSF Bldg 1055  [4 FOLDERS]	88-C-0061  88-B-0028	PE-00010-8		
202	005-006	1988-1989	CONSTRUCT CHEMICAL STORAGE AREA,  1000 AREA  PSF, LAMC near PSF Bldg 1055 [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	88-C-0061	PE-00010-8		
202	007	1988	INSTALL 2 WALL FANS,  BLDG 1063  PSF	88-C-0063	AL-07047-8J		
202	008	1988	INSTALL 2 WALL FANS,  BLDG 1063  PSF [Oversize separated]	88-C-0063  88-R-0059	AL-07047-8		
202	009	1988	REPAIR AND UPGRADE ELECTRICAL SYSTEM,  BLDG 201  FOMA & Bldg 602 FOBK	88-C-0065  88-R-0055	PE-00100-8J		
202	010	1988	ELECTRICAL UPGRADE,  BLDG 602  FOBK & Bldg 201 FOMA [Oversize separated]	88-C-0065	BZ-87056-8J+		
202	011-013	1988	DISPOSE OF 3 EXISTING PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] TRANSFORMERS, CONSTRUCT TRANSFORMER BANK, & Upgrade Electrical Distribution System, PSF Bldgs 1040 1047 [3 FOLDERS]	88-C-0069  88-B-0056	AB-01107-6		
202	014-016	1986-1990	REPLACE PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] TRANSFORMER  AND UPGRADE ELECTRIC DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM, BLDGS 1040 1047 PSF [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	88-C-0069	AB-01107-6J		
203	001-005	1988	Remove Asbestos and Reinsulate Piping Systems,  Bldgs 1012 1013 1014 1016 PSF, Contract, Technical Specifications, Submittals [5 Folders]	88-C-0070  88-B-0051	PE-00106-8J		
203	006-007	1988-1991	ASBESTOS REMOVAL AND REINSTALLATION, PSF Bldgs 1012 1013 1014 1016 [2 folders]	88-C-0070	PE-00106-8J		
203	008-009	1988-1990	ASBESTOS REMOVAL, BLDGS 1012 1013 1014 1016  PSF [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	88-C-0070	PE-00106-8J		
203	010-011	1988-1989	REMOVE ASBESTOS, PSF BLDGS 1012 1013 1014 1016, Air Monitoring Results [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	88-C-0070	PE-00106-8		
203	012-014	1988	UNDERGROUND FUEL TANK REMOVAL AND DEMOLITION OF CANOPY AND GAS PUMPS, PSF Bldg 231 [3 FOLDERS]	88-C-0075  88-B-0063	PE-00091-8		
204	001-002	1988	REMOVAL OF LEAKING UNDERGROUND FUEL TANKS  AND CONTAMINATED SOIL, BLDG 231  PSF [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated]  [2 FOLDERS]	88-C-0075  88-B-0063	PE-00091-8J		
204	003	1988-1989	REMOVE UNDERGROUND FUEL TANKS AND CONTAMINATED SOIL- PSF Bldg 231, Supplemental AAFES [Army & Air Force Exchange Service] Service Station	88-C-0075			
204	004-005	1988	AAFES [Army & Air Force Exchange Service] Service Station Tank Removal Project, Miscellaneous Notes, PSF Bldg 231 [2 folders]	88-C-0075	PE-00091-8J		
204	006-008	1990	REPLACE ROLL-UP DOOR IN PSF BLDG 644,  REPAIR WATER DAMAGE  PSF BLDG 649  [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	88-C-0077  88-B-0050	AZ-06988-7		
204	009-010	1986-1990	RENOVATE BLDGS  644 649  PSF, HARMON HALL USARC [2 folders]	88-C-0077	AZ-06988-7		
204	011	1988-1990	RENOVATE BLDGS 649 644 PSF [Oversize separated]	88-C-0077	AB-06988-7J		
204	012-013	1988	SLIP LINE AND REPLACE SEWER Pipe, PSF Lincoln Boulevard near PSF Bldg 951  [2 FOLDERS]	88-C-0084  88-B-0038	BG-00094-7J		
205	001	1988-1989	SLIP LINE & REPLACE SEWERLINE, LINCOLN Boulevard at PSF Bldg 951 [1 VHS VIDEOTAPE separated] [Oversize separated]	88-C-0084			
205	002	1988	SLIPLINE AND REPLACE SEWER PIPE - LINCOLN BOULEVARD  PSF	88-C-0084	BG-00094-7J		
205	003	1986-1989	SLIPLINE AND REPAIR SEWER LINE,  LINCOLN BOULEVARD, POLLUTION CONTROL [Oversize separated]	88-C-0084	BG-00094-7J		
205	004	1988	CONSTRUCT NEW FENCE,  FOMA on VAN NESS Avenue SIDE [Oversize separated]	88-C-0088  88-R-0061	UF-05393-5		
205	005	1988	REPLACE CHAIN-LINK FENCE,  FOMA ALONG VAN NESS Avenue	88-C-0088	PE-00164-8J  UF-05393-5		
205	006-009	1988-1992	Repair and Upgrade Bldgs 1539 1599 PSF,  Rule 4 File [4 folders]	88-C-0093  88-B-0071	AB-01269-4		
205	010	1992	Repair and Upgrade Bldgs 1539 1599 PSF,  Trial Attorney's Litigation File	88-C-0093	AB-01269-4		
205	011-016	1986-1992	REPAIR AND UPGRADE  PSF BLDGS 1539 1599, YOUTH ACTIVITIES AREA [Oversize separated] [6 FOLDERS]	88-C-0093  88-B-0071	AB-01269-4		
206	001-002	1986-1992	Repair and Upgrade PSF Bldgs 1539 1599, Youth Activities Area [2 folders]	88-C-0093  88-B-0071	AB-01269-4		
206	003-004	1989	REPAIR & UPGRADE PSF BLDGS 1539 1599 FOR USE AS YOUTH ACTIVITY FACILITY, ALSO BASEBALL SOCCER FACILITIES [Photos] [2 folders]	88-C-0093  88-B-0071	AB-01269-4		
206	005	1987	REPAIR AND UPGRADE PSF BLDGS 1539 1599 [Oversize separated]	88-C-0093	AB-01269-4J		
206	006-012	1989-1991	Upgrade PSF Bldgs 1539 1599, INSTALL REFLECTORS & STREET LAMPS  [7 FOLDERS]	88-C-0093			
207	001-002	1988-1989	REPLACE EXHAUST FANS AT FIRING RANGE, PSF Bldg 1369 [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	88-C-0096  88-B-0061	AS-06102-7		
207	003	1988-1989	REPLACE EXHAUST FANS, PSF BLDG 1369, INDOOR FIRING RANGE [Oversize separated]	88-C-0096	AS-06102-7J		
207	004	1987-1989	REPLACE EXHAUST FANS IN RANGE VENT SYSTEM, PSF  BLDG 1369 FIRING RANGE [Photos] [Oversize separated]	88-C-0096	AS-06102-7		
207	005	1988	Replace interior electrical, Family Housing, 1400 Area, 1500 Area, 1700 Area, & Family Housing, 300 Area, 500 Area, 900 Area, 1300 Area, IFB	88-C-0122  88-B-0166		PN-535	
207	006	1988	Replace Interior Electrical - Family Housing Areas PSF, Laundry room information	88-C-0122			
207	007-009	1988-1991	REPAIR INTERIOR FAMILY HOUSING ELECTRICAL DEFICIENCY, PSF 1400 Area, 1500 Area, 1700 Area - SPECIFICATION 8240; AND 300 Area, 500 Area, 900 Area, 1300 Area - SPECIFICATION 8241 [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	88-C-0122		PN-535	
207	010	1987	ENLISTED BARRACKS WITH DINING, ADMINISTRATION, AND SUPPLY, ANALYSIS OF DESIGN, SPECIFICATION 6764	88-C-0154			
207	011-012	1988	PSF ENLISTED BARRACKS with Dining Facility, Company Administration, & Supply PSF, IFB & Contract [2 folders]	88-C-0154			
208	001-006	1987-1988	DEMOLISH THOMPSON HALL & PSF Bldgs 1020 1022 1024 1026 / Construct NEW ENLISTED BARRACKS WITH DINING FACILITY / Asbestos Removal, IFB  [Oversize separated] [6 FOLDERS]	88-C-0154  88-B-0123  88-B-0160	PE-01438-7J		
208	007	1988	ENLISTED BARRACKS WITH Dining, Administration, & Supply, Soil Borings [Oversize separated]	88-C-0154			
208	008	1987	Enlisted Barracks with Dining Facility, Company Administration, & Supply; Enlisted Medical Barracks, PSF - Modification of Contract	88-C-0154  87-B-0160			
208	009-012	1977-1988	ENLISTED BARRACKS WITH DINING, ADMINISTRATION, & SUPPLY / Enlisted Medical Barracks, Analysis of Design, Interior Design Booklet, Value Engineering Report, Concept Design, Site Eval. [Photos] [Oversize separated] [4 folders]	88-C-0154  80-D-0102  87-B-0160	C-1118	PN-351  PN-098	
209	001-004	1977-1988	Enlisted Barracks with Dining, Administration, & Supply / Enlisted Medical Barracks, IFB, Programming documents [Oversize separated] [4 folders]	88-C-0154  80-D-0102  81-C-0217 +	C-1118	PN-351  PN-098	
209	005-014	1979-1988	ENLISTED BARRACKS WITH DINING, ADMINISTRATION, & SUPPLY, VOLS 1 2 3, Technical Specs for Demolition of PSF Bldgs 1020 1022 1024 1026, Environmental Impact Statement, AFE, Econ Analysis, IFB [Photos] [OS separated] [10 fldrs]	88-C-0154  83-D-0047  85-B-0162 +	C-1118 PE-01438-7	PN 351	
210	001	1986-1989	ENLISTED BARRACKS WITH DINING, ADMINISTRATION, AND SUPPLY, Volume 5, Master Plan Study, Estimate [Photos] [Oversize separated]	88-C-0154  87-B-0160  88-B-0123	C-1118	PN 351	
210	002-004	1988-1990	RENOVATE BLDG 105, IFB, Transmittals [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	88-C-0156  88-B-0197	FM-00003-8J		
210	005	1988	RENOVATE BLDG 105 Porch for FEMA [Federal Emergency Management Agency]	88-C-0156	FM-00003-8J		
210	006-007	1986-1989	REMOVE AND REPLACE DAMAGED TRANSFORMER BANK AND 12KV CABLING, GREENWICH SUBSTATION,   BLDG 564  PSF, Analysis of Design, Cost Estimate, Specification 8328, IFB [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	88-C-0166  88-B-0202	BG-00040-7J		
210	008	1988	REMOVE AND REPLACE DAMAGED TRANSFORMER BANK AND 12K CABLING PSF [Oversize separated]	88-C-0166		PN-547	
210	009	1989	Replace Transformer bank & 12KV Cabling, PSF Greenwich Substation, Test Transformer oil for PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls]	88-C-0166			
210	010	1987	UPGRADE MOTOR POOL AREA & FACILITIES, PSF Bldgs 1351 1355, Specification 7480A, Estimate, IFB draft, AFE, Analysis of Design, Review Comments	88-C-0167  86-B-0208	AB-01123-5	PN-328	
210	011	1985	UPGRADE MOTOR POOL AND FACILITIES AT PSF, Estimate, Bidding Schedule, Scope of Work	88-C-0167	AB-01123-5		
210	012-013	1983-1989	UPGRADE MOTOR POOL AREA AND FACILITIES PSF, IFB  [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	88-C-0167  88-B-0173	AB-01123-5 +		
211	001	1987-1988	UPGRADE MOTOR POOL, PSF BLDGS 1351 1355, Transmittals [Oversize separated]	88-C-0167  88-B-0173			
211	002	1988	REPAIR AND UPGRADE BUILDINGS,  PSF BLDGS 63 386 643 1226, IFB, Plans [Oversize separated]	88-C-0175  88-B-0178			
211	003	1988	MISCELLANEOUS REPAIRS AND UPGRADES,  PSF BLDGS 50 63 135 386 643 1226 1245 1299, Design Analysis, Cost Estimate, Contract, Specification 7861 [Oversize separated]	88-C-0175  88-B-0178		PN-365	
211	004-005	1983-1989	MISCELLANEOUS REPAIRS AND UPGRADES, BLDGS 63 386 1299  PSF, Test & Balance Report, Specification 7864, Cost Estimate, AFE [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	88-C-0175	AP-07481-5 +		
211	006	1988-1989	REPAIRS AND UPGRADES, PSF BLDG 63 GYM AND PSF Bldg 386 POST LIBRARY, Transmittals, Submittal Data [Oversize separated]	88-C-0175			
211	007-012	1987-1989	HAZARDOUS WASTE REMOVAL PSF & USARCs, BIOLOGICAL FROM LAMC AND EXPIRED CHEMICAL PHARMACEUTICAL [6 folders]	88-D-0002  87-B-0009			
212	001	1989/12	Draft Final Technical Plan,  Presidio of San Francisco, Data Item A005, US Army Toxic & Hazardous Materials Agency [USATHAMA]	88-D-0006			
212	002	1990/07	Final Technical Plan, Presidio of San Francisco, Data Item A005,  US Army Toxic & Hazardous Materials Agency [USATHAMA]	88-D-0006			
212	003	1989/12	Draft Final Accident Prevention and Safety Plan, Presidio of San Francisco, Data Item A003,  US Army Toxic & Hazardous Materials Agency [USATHAMA]	88-D-0006			
212	004	1990/07	Final Accident Prevention and Safety Plan, Presidio of San Francisco,  Data Item A009,  US Army Toxic & Hazardous Materials Agency [USATHAMA]	88-D-0006			
212	005	1989/11	Draft Sampling Design Plan,  Presidio of San Francisco,  Data Item A003,  US Army Toxic & Hazardous Materials Agency [USATHAMA]	88-D-0006			
212	006	1989/12	Draft Sampling Design Plan,  Presidio of San Francisco,  Data Item A004,  US Army Toxic & Hazardous Materials Agency  [USATHAMA]	88-D-0006			
212	007	1990/07	Final Sampling Design Plan,  Presidio of San Francisco, Data Item A003,  US Army Toxic & Hazardous Materials Agency [USATHAMA]	88-D-0006			
212	008	1989/12	Draft Final Quality Control Plan, Presidio of San Francisco,  Data Item A006, US Army Toxic & Hazardous Materials Agency [USATHAMA]	88-D-0006			
212	009	1990/07	Final Quality Control Plan, Presidio of San Francisco,  Data Item A006,  US Army Toxic & Hazardous Materials Agency [USATHAMA]	88-D-0006			
212	010	1988-1993	LAIR [LETTERMAN ARMY INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH] Maintenance - UTILITIES AND MOTHBALL- REDUCED OCCUPANCY	88-D-0020			
212	011	1989-1993	EMERGENCY ACTION in response to San Francisco EARTHQUAKE, LAIR Maintenance	88-D-0020	MR0102		
213	001-003	1988-1991	WATER TREATMENT - Water Analysis & Prescribed Treatment Program, Biocide Treatment Methods, Materials, & Sources - LAIR Bldg 1110 [3 FOLDERS]	88-D-0020			
213	004	1991-1992	CORROSION CONTROL ON WATER STORAGE TANKS: LESSONS LEARNED; EIRS Bulletin TN 420-46-04	88-D-0036			
213	005	1991	LESSONS LEARNED IN CORROSION CONTROL ON UNDERGROUND GAS DISTRIBUTION PIPING	88-D-0036			
213	006	1988	INTERIOR PAINTING,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA	88-D-0041	AF-00225-7J		
213	007	1988	FLOORING - FAMILY QUARTERS  PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA LAMC	88-D-0042	AF-00028-8J +		
213	008	1988	INTERIOR PAINTING,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA	88-D-0046	AF-00225-7J		
213	009	1988	INSTALL FLOORING, FAMILY HOUSING,  PSF AND SUBPOSTS	88-D-0048	AF-85124-8J		
213	010	1991	OPERATOR GUIDELINES FOR ENERGY MONITORING AND CONTROL SYSTEMS [EMCS]	88-D-0057			
213	011	1989	Convert PSF Bldg 385 to a Fire Station, Programming Documents	88-D-0059		PN T32400	
213	012	1988-1989	FIRE STATION ADDITION, Conversion of Bldg 385 to Fire Station, PSF, Programming documents [Oversize separated]	88-D-0059	C-1158	T-324	
213	013	1988	PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] analysis & supplies	88-D-0063			
213	014-019	1989-1990	ROOF AND CARPENTRY REPAIRS, PSF Bldgs 56 65 201 728 791 919 1060 1063 1162 1334 1703 [6 FOLDERS]	88-D-0076  88-B-0045	AB-02469-6J  PE-00082-8  PE-00083-8		
214	001-002	1986-1990	ROOF & CARPENTRY REPAIRS, PSF Administration Bldgs 919 1060 1063 1162, PSF Family Housing Bldgs 56 65 201 728 791 1334 1703, FOBK FOBR FOMA PRFTA [2 folders]	88-D-0076	PE-00082-8J		
214	003	1988	ROOF AND CARPENTRY REPAIRS,  PSF BLDGS 56 65 728 791 1060  1063 1162 1334 1703 [Oversize separated]	88-D-0076	PE-00082-8  PE-00083-8		
214	004-007	1988-1989	REPAIR ROOFS,  PSF FOBK FOBR PRFTA [Oversize separated] [4 folders]	88-D-0090  88-B-0053	PE-00104		
214	008-009	1988-1990	ROOF AND CARPENTRY REPAIRS,  PSF FOBK FOBR PRFTA [2 folders]	88-D-0090			
214	010-013	1987-1989	REPAIRS AND MODIFICATIONS TO FAMILY HOUSING PLAYGROUNDS, PSF & FOBK [4 FOLDERS]	88-D-0091  88-B-0070	AF-03374-6		
214	014	1988-1989	REPAIR AND MODIFY FAMILY HOUSING PLAYGROUNDS,  PSF FOBK	88-D-0091  88-B-0070	AF-03374-6		
215	001-003	1986-1988	REPAIR AND MODIFY FAMILY HOUSING PLAYGROUNDS, PSF FOBK [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	88-D-0091	AF-03374-6		
215	004	1989	STRUCTURAL STABILITY STUDY, CHIMNEY STACK, PSF  BLDG 1040  BOILER PLANT	88-D-0103	PE-01473-7	PN-577	
215	005	1987-1988	FURNISHING FOR 6th Army CSM [SIXTH ARMY COMMAND SERGEANTS MAJOR], PSF QUARTERS BLDG 65	88-F-0847			
215	006	1987-1988	INSPECT AND CERTIFY ELEVATORS AND  DUMBWAITERS,  PSF Bldgs 34 50 603 1012 1047 1100 1110 1801 1802	88-M-0098	PE-88103-8  PE-87103-7		
215	007	1987-1988	SERVICE FIRE ALARM SYSTEM,  FOMA	88-M-0107	UB-87302-8		
215	008	1987-1988	SERVICE KITCHEN HOOD, FIRE PROTECTION SYSTEMS, Bldgs 50 101 135 211 218 1208 1218 1801  PSF	88-M-0109	PE-88111-8		
215	009	1987	SAND AND REFINISH HARDWOOD FLOORS  AND STAIRS, PSF BLDG 1004	88-M-0354	AF-00066-7		
215	010	1987-1988	CLEAN SMOKE AND WATER DAMAGE, PSF BLDG 572, CHILD CARE CENTER [Oversize separated]	88-M-0365	AB-00005-8J		
215	011	1988	LANDSCAPE IMPROVEMENTS,  LAIR [LETTERMAN ARMY Institute of Research], LAIR Planters	88-M-0798			
215	012	1987	LANDSCAPE MAINTENANCE - LAIR Bldg 1110, FOMA FOBK & Various PSF Areas	88-M-0798  87-C-0005  82-C-0036			
215	013	1988	FABRICATE BRASS PLAQUE about building renovation by 864th Engineering Battalion, PSF BLDG 1227	88-M-1752			
215	014	1988	Petroleum Sampling Reports	88-M-2089			
215	015	1988	CUSTODIAL SERVICE, CHILD DEVELOPMENT CENTER, BLDG 387  PSF	88-M-2476	AB-01099-6		
215	016	1988	Petroleum Sampling Report	88-M-2489			
215	017	1988	INSTALL PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT,  FAMILY HOUSING 1400 AREA PSF [Oversize separated]	88-M-3500	AF-00095-8		
215	018	1988	REPLACE DAMAGED MARINA ENTRANCE GATE   PSF [Oversize separated]	88-M-3665	PE-00107-8		
215	019-023	1982-1989	MODIFICATION TO LAIR  [LETTERMAN ARMY INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH] - Upgrade Fire Protection & HVAC systems, PSF BLDG 1110,  VOLUMES 1 AND 2, Specification 5136 [5 folders]	89-B-0002  85-C-0096  83-D-0047 +	C-2011		
216	001-002	1989-1990	REMOVE 3,000 GALLON Underground FUEL TANK AND INSTALL ONE 5,000 GALLON TANK, Dispose of Contaminated Soil, PSF Bldg 34, IFB, Specification  [2 FOLDERS]	89-C-0004  89-B-0052	PE-00052-8J		
216	003-005	1988-1990	REMOVE & REPLACE UNDERGROUND STORAGE TANK, PSF BLDG 34 [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	89-C-0004	PE-00052-8J		
216	006	1990	Replace Underground Fuel Tank, Bldg 34 - Operation Manual for Gasoline Pumps PSF	89-C-0004			
216	007	1989-1990	REPLACE UNDERGROUND FUEL TANK,  BLDG 34  PSF, LEAK ALERT SYSTEM Manual, Submittals	89-C-0004			
216	008	1989	ASBESTOS ABATEMENT, CARPET AND DOOR DISPOSAL, Bldg 280 PSF	89-C-0009	PE-00221-9J		
216	009	1989	ASBESTOS REMOVAL AND DISPOSAL,  BLDG 280  PSF	89-C-0009	PE-00221-9J		
216	010	1989	ASBESTOS PROBLEM & Hazardous Vapor,  BLDG 280 PSF	89-C-0009	PE-00221-9J		
216	011	1989	ASBESTOS REMOVAL,  BLDG 280  PSF	89-C-0009  89-M-1523	PE-00221-9J		
216	012	1990	REMEDIATION PROJECT FOR WATER STORAGE SYSTEMS, BLDG 231 PSF	89-C-0012			
216	013-015	1989-1991	PROVIDE Treatment for Electric POWER POLES,   PSF FOBK FOMA & CAMP PARKS (PRFTA)   [3 FOLDERS]	89-C-0014  89-B-0047	PE-00254-9J		
216	016-017	1988-1991	SURVEY & Treat ALL POWER POLES,   PRFTA (CAMP PARKS), PSF FOBK FOMA FOBR FOCR  [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	89-C-0014	AB-03630-5  PE-00254-9J		
217	001-002	1989	REPAIR RESERVOIR LEAKS & Replace ladders, FOCR Bldg 1110 [2 FOLDERS]	89-C-0017  89-B-0037	BG-00212-8J		
217	003-005	1988-1990	REPAIR RESERVOIR,  BLDG 1110  FOCR [Photos of reservoir & graffiti in reservoir] [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	89-C-0017  89-B-0037	BG-00212-8J  BG-00212-9J		
217	006	1990	Repair Reservoir, FOCR Bldg 1110	89-C-0017	FE-90006-9S  FE-90022-0S		
217	007-008	1989-1990	Renovation of Pressure Regulation Stations,  PSF Bldgs 53 679, near Bldg 1100 LAMC  [2 FOLDERS]	89-C-0018  89-B-0046	FE-00085-9J		
217	009	1989-1990	RENOVATE PRESSURE REGULATOR STATIONS,  PSF BLDGS 53 679 1100 [Photos] [Oversize separated]	89-C-0018	FE-00085-9J		
217	010	1990	RENVOATION OF PRESSURE REGULATING STATIONS, PSF  BLDGS 53 679 1100, Submittals	89-C-0018			
217	011	1989	Backflow Preventers & Pressure Reducing Valves,  Multiple PSF sites - drainage, reservoir, Battery Dynamite, FOBR reservoir, 900 area, also sewer information	89-C-0018			
217	012-016	1986-1989	RENOVATE 7 LATRINES AT OFFICERS' CLUB, FOMA Bldg 1 [Oversize separated]  [5 FOLDERS]	89-C-0020  89-B-0010			
218	001-004	1986-1989	Renovate 7 Latrines at Officers' Club, FOMA Bldg 1 [Oversize separated]  [4 folders]	89-C-0020  89-B-0010			
218	005-007	1985-1990	RENOVATE 7 LATRINES,  FOMA BLDG 1, OFFICER'S CLUB [Photos] [3 folders]	89-C-0020  88-B-0010	UI-06507-5		
218	008	1986	RENOVATE BATHROOMS,  FOMA OFFICERS' CLUB [Oversize separated]	89-C-0020	UI-06507-5J		
218	009-010	1987-1989	CLEAN GUTTERS AND DOWNSPOUTS AND ROOF CONDITION REPORT - VARIOUS FAMILY QUARTERS  PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	89-C-0021	AF-00248-8J		
218	011-015	1987-1989	REPAIR FIRE DAMAGES,  BLDGS 1595-A 1595-B  PSF  [5 FOLDERS]	89-C-0024  89-B-0015	AF-00145-7		
218	016-017	1988-1990	REPAIR FIRE DAMAGE,  QUARTERS BLDGS 1595-A 1595-B  PSF [PHOTOS] [2 folders]	89-C-0024  89-B-0015	AF-00145-7J		
218	018	1988-1989	Repair FIRE DAMAGE,  PSF BLDGS 1250 1595-A 1595-B	89-C-0024			
219	001-002	1989-1990	REPLACE FENCE & sidewalk ALONG BAY STREET AT FOMA [2 folders]	89-C-0026  89-B-0023	UF-05393-5		
219	003	1989-1990	CONSTRUCT SIDEWALK AND FENCE  FOMA [Oversize separated]	89-C-0026	UF-05393-5J		
219	004	1989	CONSTRUCT FENCE AND SIDEWALK, FAMILY HOUSING,  FOMA along  BAY STREET [Oversize separated]	89-C-0026	UF-05393-5		
219	005-006	1989	Replace & Install INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEMS in Quarters 1 & 516, PSF [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	89-C-0028  89-Q-0403	AO-00056-9J		
219	007-008	1988-1989	RENOVATE INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM,  QUARTERS 1 AND 516  PSF [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	89-C-0028  89-Q-0403	AO-00056-9		
219	009-010	1989-1990	REPLACE INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM,  BLDGS 1 AND 516  PSF, Operation Manuals [Oversize separated]  [2 FOLDERS]	89-C-0028	AF-00056-9		
219	011-012	1989-1990	BUILD CONCRETE RETAINING WALLS, Planting & Earth Moving, FAMILY HOUSING,  1500 AREA  PSF  [Oversize separated]  [2 FOLDERS]	89-C-0029  89-B-0050	AF-00021-9J		
219	013	1988-1990	INSTALL CONCRETE RETAINING WALL - VARIOUS HOUSING AREAS,  PSF 500 Area, 1500 Area, 700 AREA [Oversize separated]	89-C-0029	AF-00021-9J		
219	014	1989-1990	DEMOLISH & INSTALL RETAINING WALLS, PLANTING, EARTHMOVING, PSF  700 AREA, 1500 Area [Oversize separated]	89-C-0029	AF-00021-9J		
219	015	1988-1989	INSTALL CONCRETE RETAINING WALLS AT BLDGS 7 15 76 542 544 546 547 548 & Landscape Areas	89-C-0029	AF-00021-9J		
220	001-003	1989-1990	REBUILD DETERIORATED PORCHES,  BLDG 1334  PSF   [3 FOLDERS]	89-C-0030  89-B-0034	AF-00013-8		
220	004	1987-1991	REBUILD EXTERIOR PORCHES, PSF  BLDG 1334 [Oversize separated]	89-C-0030	AF-00013-8		
220	005	1988	SEPARATE DEDICATED EXHAUST HOODS FOR NECROPSY [Autopsy] TABLE,  BLDG 1110 LAIR  [HEALTH HAZARD] [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated]	89-C-0033  89-R-0015	AR-05980-8J		
220	006-007	1989-1990	UPGRADE SECURITY SYSTEM,  BLDG 36  PSF [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	89-C-0034  89-B-0056	AO-00069-9		
220	008-009	1989-1990	VARIOUS REPAIRS, FOBK 500 Area &  PSF Bldgs 57 344 1268 [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	89-C-0036  89-R-0024	BF-00034-9  AF-00023-0		
220	010	1989-1990	VARIOUS REPAIRS, FOBK  500 AREA AND PSF Bldgs 57 344 1268 [Oversize separated]	89-C-0036	BF-00034-9J		
220	011	1988	REPAIR Foundation WALLS, FOBK Bldg 522	89-C-0036	BF-00034-9J		
220	012-014	1989-1990	Install INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM AND SECURITY LIGHTING, PSF Bldg 2 [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	89-C-0037  89-B-0043	AS-06123-9J		
220	015-017	1986-1990	UPDATE INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM,  BLDGS 2 & 37   PSF [3 FOLDERS]	89-C-0037  89-B-0043	AS-06123-8J		
221	001-005	1989-1991	REPLACE AND REPAIR HEATING SYSTEM,  1400 AREA  PSF   [Oversize separated] [5 FOLDERS]	89-C-0038  89-B-0040	AF-00017-9J		
221	006-007	1988-1990	REMOVE ASBESTOS AND REPLACE Piping & BOILER, 1400 AREA,  FAMILY QUARTERS  PSF [2 folders]	89-C-0038  89-B-0040	AF-00118-9  AF-00017-9J		
221	008	1990	REPLACE BOILER SYSTEM, VALUE ENGINEERING PROPOSAL, PSF 1400 Area	89-C-0038			
221	009	1990	Replace 1400 AREA BOILERS, PSF, Operations Manuals	89-C-0038			
221	010	1990	BOILER REPLACEMENT, PSF 1400 AREA,  FAMILY HOUSING, Operations Manuals	89-C-0038			
221	011	1989-1990	INSTALL EMERGENCY POWER CONNECTIONS, PSF  BLDG 220	89-C-0039  89-R-0020	AS-06162-9J		
221	012	1989-1990	INSTALL EMERGENCY POWER CONNECTIONS AND EQUIPMENT TO STANDBY GENERATOR, PSF  BLDG 218 &  EMERGENCY OPERATIONS CENTER,  PSF BLDG 220 [Photos] [Oversize separated]	89-C-0039	AS-06162-9		
221	013	1987-1991	REPAIR DRY ROT & TERMITE DAMAGE, REPLACE PORCH ROOFS,  BLDG 1016 PSF [Oversize separated]	89-C-0040  89-R-0022	AL-07015-8		
221	014	1989	REPAIR DRY ROT & TERMITE DAMAGE, REPLACE PORCH ROOFS,  BLDG 1016 PSF	89-C-0040	AS-07015-8		
221	015	1989-1990	INSTALL TELEPHONE POWER POLES,  BLDG 1750  PSF	89-C-0041	AS-06168-9		
221	016	1989	REPAIR DRAINAGE,  BLDG 2, Presidio ARMY MUSEUM   PSF [Oversize separated]	89-C-0043  89-R-0018	AB-02491-6J		
221	017	1986-1989	REPAIR DRAINAGE,  BLDG 2  PSF	89-C-0043	AB-02491-6J		
222	001-005	1989-1990	REMOVE ASBESTOS AND REPLACE FURNACES IN 800 AREA Family Housing, FOBR   [5 FOLDERS]	89-C-0046  89-B-0038	BF-00196-9J		
222	006-007	1987-1989	REMOVE ASBESTOS AND REPLACE HEATING SYSTEMS,  800 AREA  FOBR [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	89-C-0046	BF-00196-7J		
222	008-010	1988-1990	REPLACE EXISTING Historic WOOD WINDOWS & Window Frames WITH NEW,   Bldgs 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 Funston Avenue PSF  [Oversize separated]  [3 FOLDERS]	89-C-0048  89-B-0033	AF 00133-8		
222	011-013	1988-1990	REPLACE WINDOWS, FUNSTON AVENUE QUARTERS, BLDGS 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 PSF  [Photos] [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	89-C-0048  85-C-0109  85-B-0065	AF-00133-8J		
223	001-003	1988-1990	REPAIR AND UPGRADE ELECTRICAL SYSTEM,  BLDG 201  FOMA, GGNRA Reimbursable  [3 FOLDERS]	89-C-0049  89-B-0048	PE-00100-8J		
223	004	1989-1990	UPGRADE ELECTRICAL SYSTEM,  BLDG 201  FOMA [Oversize separated]	89-C-0049	PE-00100-8J		
223	005-007	1990	REPLACE 15 KILOVOLT CABLES BETWEEN PSF BLDGS 684 AND 1449 AND REPLACE CONNECTED SWITCHES [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	89-C-0050  89-B-0053	BG-00037-9J		
223	008	1988-1991	REPLACE ELECTRICAL FEEDER CABLE BETWEEN BLDGS 684 AND 1449 PSF [Oversize separated]	89-C-0050	BG-00037-9J		
223	009	1988	Replace 3,000-feet of faulted underground cable between Electric Substation Bldg 680 & Substation Bldg 1449, FOSC	89-C-0050	AB-80011-1J  BG-00037-9J		
223	010-011	1989-1990	INSTALL LIGHTING, WALL, AND CHAIN-LINK FENCE AT GORGAS STREET   PSF [2 folders]	89-C-0053  89-B-0057	AO-00006-7J		
223	012	1989	INSTALL LIGHTING, WALLS, AND CHAIN-LINK FENCE, GORGAS Street AND LOMBARD STREET  PSF [Oversize separated]	89-C-0053	AO-00006-7		
223	013	1987-1991	INSTALL NEW GATE AND FENCE  AT GORGAS AVENUE,  BLDG 600  PSF  [FUNDED BY ANTI-TERRORISM ACT]	89-C-0053	AO-00006-7		
223	014	1989	INSTALL LIGHTING, WALL, & FENCE AT GORGAS STREET AND LOMBARD Street, CONSTRUCTION ABSTRACT OF OFFERS, PSF	89-C-0053  89-B-0057			
224	001-007	1988-1991	INSTALLATION OF SHORT CIRCUIT/RELAYS, AND FUSES COORDINATION FOR POWER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM [PSF High Voltage System & Substations]  [Photos] [7 folders]	89-C-0054  86-D-0070  89-B-0027	BG-00222-9		
224	008-009	1989-1991	REPAIR & REPLACE ELECTRICAL RELAYS SYSTEM  PSF [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	89-C-0054  86-D-0070	AB-00222-0J  BG-00222-8		
224	010	1989-1990	INSTALL AIR CONDITIONER, PSF  BLDG 39 BASEMENT [Oversize separated]	89-C-0056	AH-00092-9		
224	011	1990	Install AIR-CONDITIONING, BLDG 39  PSF	89-C-0056			
224	012-013	1989	REPLACE BALCONIES AT FAMILY HOUSING due to Dry rot & Termite damage, 1500 AREA PSF  [2 FOLDERS]	89-C-0057  89-B-0026	AF-00009-9		
225	001	1988-1990	REPLACE BALCONIES - FAMILY HOUSING,  PSF 1500 AREA  [Photos] [Oversize separated]	89-C-0057	AF-00009-9		
225	002	1989-1990	PRECISION TEST DIESEL FUEL LINES,  BLDG 637  PSF, Motor Pool [Underground Storage Tank & Lines]	89-C-0058  89-R-0035	AD-00119-9J		
225	003	1989	FIRE SAFETY SURVEY,  BLDG 1801  PSF,  FIRE ALARM CHECK FOR REPAIRS AND UPGRADES [Oversize separated]	89-C-0062  89-R-0017	AB-00087-9J		
225	004	1989-1990	FIRE SAFETY SURVEY,  BLDG 1801  PSF [Oversize separated]	89-C-0062  89-R-0017	AB-00087-9		
225	005	1988-1990	PERFORM FIRE SAFETY STUDY AND ALARM SYSTEM ANALYSIS; REPAIR SMOKE DETECTOR SYSTEM,  BLDG 1801  PSF	89-C-0062	AB-00087-9		
225	006-008	1989	ASBESTOS REMOVAL, PSF  BLDG 1802   [3 FOLDERS]	89-C-0065  89-B-0081	PE-00228-9J		
225	009	1989-1990	REMOVE ASBESTOS,  BLDG 1802  PSF [Oversize separated]	89-C-0065	PE-00228-9J		
225	010-013	1984-1991	UPGRADE SEWAGE SYSTEMS  FOBR FOCR  [FOR GGNRA], IFB   [Oversize separated] [4 FOLDERS]	89-C-0072  84-C-0246  88-B-0190	BB-80030-0 +	PN-303	
226	001-004	1984-1991	Upgrade Sewage Systems, FOBR FOCR [For GGNRA] [Photos] [Oversize separated] [4 folders]	89-C-0072  84-C-0246  88-B-0190	BB-80030-0+	PN-303	
226	005	1986	SEWAGE PUMPING SYSTEMS STUDY, FOBK FOBR FOCR	89-C-0072			
226	006	1989-1990	Upgrade Sewer System, Forts BBC [FOBK FOBR FOCR]	89-C-0072			
226	007	1990-1991	SEWAGE LIFT STATION & Sewage System UPGRADE, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR	89-C-0072			
226	008-009	1988-1990	RENOVATION OF PSF BLDGS 569 572, Design Documents, Specification 8508, Operation & Maintenance Manuals  [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	89-C-0126  89-B-0123	AP-07481-5 +  PN561		
226	010-013	1988-1990	RENOVATE PSF BLDGS 567 569 572 for Preventive Medicine, IFB [Oversize separated] [4 folders]	89-C-0126  87-D-0112  89-B-0123	PE-00090-8	PN-561	
226	014-015	1990	VARIOUS REPAIRS AND MODIFICATIONS TO FAMILY HOUSING, Design Analysis, Specification 8258 [2 FOLDERS]	89-C-0148			
226	016	1988-1991	MISCELLANEOUS ELECTRICAL REPAIRS TO FAMILY HOUSING  PSF [Oversize separated]	89-C-0148  89-B-0186			
226	017	1985-1991	MISCELLANEOUS ELECTRICAL REPAIRS, FAMILY HOUSING PSF	89-C-0148  88-C-0122			
227	001	1989-1992	VARIOUS REPAIRS AND MODIFICATIONS TO FAMILY HOUSING   PSF	89-C-0148	AF-05005-5		
227	002	1990-1991	FAMILY HOUSING - INTEROCCUPANCY - Inactivation - Vacant Quarters Management	89-C-0148			
227	003	1971-1989	RENOVATION OF BLDG 103-B DESIGN PACKAGE, Specification 8624 [Oversize separated]	89-C-0173		PN 586	
227	004-006	1988-1991	RENOVATE BLDG 103-B FOR ARMY COMMUNITY SERVICES, IFB  [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	89-C-0173  89-B-0193	AR-05862-9J	PN-586	
227	007	1989-1991	FAMILY HOUSING MISCELLANEOUS REPAIRS, PSF 300 Area, 700 Area, Bldg 1599 [Photos]	89-C-0182	AF-00134-9		
227	008	1989	Various Family Housing Repairs PSF, Submittal register	89-C-0182			
227	009-010	1989	Various Family Housing Repairs PSF, Transmittal, Contractor compliance & Asbestos Inventory [2 folders]	89-C-0182			
227	011-012	1990	Various Family Housing Repairs PSF, As-Built submittals [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	89-C-0182			
227	013-014	1988-1989	REMOVE AND DISPOSE OF TWO 3,500 GALLON UNDERGROUND FUEL TANKS Near PSF Bldg 215, Remove CONTAMINATED SOIL AND BACKFILL SITE [2 FOLDERS]	89-D-0003  89-R-0002	PE-00196-9J		
227	015	1988-1989	Remove UNDERGROUND FUEL TANK AND CONTAMINATED SOIL NEAR  BLDG 215 PSF [Oversize separated]	89-D-0003	PE-00196-9J		
227	016	1988-1989	REMOVE LEAKING UNDERGROUND STORAGE TANKS NEAR PSF BLDG 215 AND CONTAMINATED SOIL - BURGER KING CONSTRUCTION SITE	89-D-0003	PE-00196-9J		
228	001-004	1988-1989	HAZARDOUS WASTE REMOVAL AT PSF AND USARC SUB-INSTALLATIONS [4 FOLDERS]	89-D-0005  89-B-0003	PE-00173-9J		
228	005	1989	HAZARDOUS WASTE REMOVAL from PSF & USARC Sub-installations	89-D-0005			
228	006-009	1989-1991	REPAIR AND PAINT EXTERIOR, 1500  AREA  PSF [4 folders]	89-D-0012  89-B-0066	PE-00241-9J		
228	010-015	1989-1991	REPAIR PAVED SURFACES, SIDEWALKS, AND STORM DRAINAGE SYSTEMS, FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA PRFTA [6 Folders]	89-D-0013  89-B-0064	PE-00241-9J		
229	001-004	1989-1991	PAVEMENT AND STORM DRAIN REPAIRS,  PSF AND SUBPOSTS [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated] [4 folders]	89-D-0013	PE-00241-9J +		
229	005-006	1989-1990	REPAIR CHAIN-LINK FENCING AND GUARD RAILS,  PSF  SUBPOSTS  PRFTA  [2 FOLDERS]	89-D-0014  89-B-0074	PE-00055-8J		
229	007	1988-1990	REPAIR CHAIN-LINK FENCES,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA PRFTA [Oversize separated]	89-D-0014	PE-00055-8J		
229	008	1988-1989	REPAIR FENCES  PSF	89-D-0014	PE-00055-8J		
229	009-011	1989-1990	Repair ROOFING,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA PRFTA HAAF [3 folders]	89-D-0015  89-B-0070	AF-00128-9  PE-00243-9		
229	012-013	1990	Repair & Replace Roofing - Various Buildings  PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA [2 folders]	89-D-0015	PE-00243-9		
229	014	1990-1992	Roofing, PSF BLDG 50	89-D-0015	AP-05821-2  AB-01598-2  AP-00757-2+		
230	001	1990-1991	PSF GAS PROCUREMENT AND TRANSPORT,  PHASE 2, INVESTIGATION REPORT AND DRAFT ACQUISITION PLAN	89-D-0022			
230	002	1989-1990	SERVICE & MAINTENANCE FOR FIRE ALARMS IN PSF BLDGS 50 101 135 211 218 387 572 1100 1208 1218 1801 & FOBK BLDGS 1 & 601	89-M-0030			
230	003	1988	CLEAN SEWER LINES TO STOP CONTAMINATION  PSF	89-M-0186	BG-00234-8J		
230	004	1988	Analyze non-aqueous samples [transformer oil] for PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] content	89-M-0392			
230	005	1988-1989	CLEANING OF PSF BLDG 669, SHREDDER FACILITY [Disintegrator machine]	89-M-0545	PE-00186-9J		
230	006	1989	ASBESTOS REMOVAL, PSF BLDG 1280-B [Oversize separated]	89-M-1306			
230	007	1989	REMOVE ASBESTOS,  QUARTERS 1280-B  PSF	89-M-1306	AF-00056-9		
230	008	1989	REMOVE ASBESTOS,  BLDG 1280-B  PSF	89-M-1306	AF-00056-9		
230	009	1989	ASBESTOS REMOVAL,  BLDG 566  PSF [Oversize separated]	89-M-1431	AB-00030-8J		
230	010	1988-1989	DEMOLISH FIRE DAMAGED Building & ASBESTOS REMOVAL,  BLDG 566  PSF [Oversize separated]	89-M-1431	AB-00030-8		
230	011	1988-1989	REPAIR, TEST, & INSPECT SWITCHGEAR, PSF  BLDG 568, GREENWICH SUBSTATION	89-M-1471	BG-00038-9		
230	012		Cross reference sheet for 89-C-0009	89-M-1523			
230	013	1989	REPLACE MAIN ENTRY ROLL-UP DOOR,  BLDGS 640 920  PSF	89-M-1573	FE-00090-9J  BG-00090-9		
230	014	1989-1991	INSTALL WATER METERS,  PSF BLDGS 50 135 & Install Electrical Meters, PSF Bldg 50 [Oversize separated]	89-M-1593  91-R-0028	AP-06046-1J  AP-06042-1J		
230	015	1986-1989	REPLACE HOT WATER BOILER AND STOP PIPE LEAK,  BLDG 1425  PSF [Oversize separated]	89-M-1634	BG-00053-7		
230	016	1989	PAINT INTERIOR CORRIDORS AND STAIR WELLS,  BLDG 1808 PSF	89-M-1948  89-Q-0328	WM-00004-9		
230	017	1989-1993	WATER SAMPLING AND TESTING CONTRACT - Technical Specifications for Sampling & Analysis of drinking water PSF	89-M-3252	BG-00154-9J		
230	018	1990	Sampling and Analysis of Drinking Water PSF	89-M-3252			
230	019-023	1989-1993	WATER SAMPLES  LABORATORY RESULTS  [5 FOLDERS]	89-M-3252			
230	024	1989	INSTALL ALARM SYSTEM, PSF BLDG 1158 -  SHOPPETTE AND PSF BLDG 36 - MILITARY POLICE STATION [Oversize separated]	89-M-3259	AX-00005-9J		
230	025	1989	TRIM TREES NEAR ELECTRICAL LINES, PSF 100 Area, 200 Area, 300 Area, 400 Area, 500 Area, 600 Area, 700 Area, 800 Area, 900 Area, 1200 Area, 1300 Area, 1400 Area, 1800 Area [Oversize separated]	89-M-3280	AB-01475-6		
230	026	1988	Analyze non-aqueous samples [transformer oil] for PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] content	89-Q-0013			
231	001	1989-1990	SERVICE CONTACT FOR DYNACAMERA AND A2 TRINARY SYSTEM, NUCLEAR MEDICINE, LAMC	89-R-0030			
231	002-003	1992	REPAIR EIGHT SEWAGE LIFT STATIONS PSF, 100%  DESIGN SUBMITTAL [Oversize separated] [2 DIFFERENT COPIES in 2 folders]	89-R-0073		PN-92121	
231	004	1992	REPAIR EIGHT SEWAGE LIFT STATIONS PSF, DESIGN DRAWINGS - 100% SUBMITTAL	89-R-0073			
231	005	1992	SEWER LIFT STATIONS UPGRADE   PSF	89-R-0073			
231	006	1989-1991	Utilities Contract - PSF Officers' Club, Bldg 50	89-S-0021			
231	007	1989-1991	Utilities Contract - NCO/EM [Non-commissioned Officers' / Enlisted Men's] Club, Bldg 135 PSF	89-S-0022			
231	008	1989-1991	Utilities Contract - Presidio Outdoor Recreation Center, PSF Bldg 667	89-S-0023			
231	009	1989-1991	Utilities Contract - Riding Stables FOBK	89-S-0024			
231	010		Cross reference sheet for 90-B-0013	90-B-0008			
231	011-013	1989-1990	CLEAN AND INSPECT CHIMNEYS AND FIREPLACES AFTER 1989 EARTHQUAKE, FAMILY QUARTERS, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA [3 folders]	90-B-0013  90-B-0008	AF-00040-0		
231	014	1990	STORM DRAIN CLEAN UP NEAR PSF BLDGS 637 AND 924,  POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] - Remove & Dispose Hydrocarbon Contaminated Water & Solid Waste, Storm Drain SD-11-10 thru SD-11-7 [HAZARDOUS WASTE REMOVAL]	90-B-0022	AD-00119-9J  AB-00056-0		
231	015	1990	PAVING REQUIREMENTS FOR PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA & Construction of Storm drain system on PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA PRFTA	90-B-0030	BG-00068-0J		
231	016-017	1991	REPLACEMENT OF UNDERGROUND FUEL LINES AND DIESEL FUEL PUMPS AT POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] STATION, Bldg 637 PSF [2 folders]	90-B-0035	AD-00026-0J  AD-00142-0J		
231	018	1990-1991	REPLACE FUEL PIPE AND DIESEL FUEL PUMP AND CONTAMINATED SOIL,  BLDG 637,  POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] FACILITY PSF [Oversize separated]	90-B-0035	AD-00026-0J		
231	019	1989-1993	ROOF LEAKS and Gutter Repairs	90-B-0037	Various		
231	020-021	1990	UPGRADE ELECTRICAL OVERHEAD LINES AND SERVICES IN 700 Area AND 800 AREA  PSF [2 folders]	90-B-0052	AF-00137-0		
232	001-004	1989-1990	Total Maintenance Contract - Painting, Flooring, Maintenance, & Repair -FAMILY HOUSING,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA  [Cancelled] [4 folders]	90-B-0071	AF-00196-0J		
232	005	1990	REPAIR GAS MAINS   PSF, IFB, Bid Estimate	90-B-0089		PN 579	
232	006	1990	REPAIR GAS MAINS PSF, IFB	90-B-0089			
232	007-008	1990	REPAIR NATURAL GAS MAINS  PSF, Specification 8623, PFE, Submittal Register, Estimate, Analysis of Design  [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	90-B-0089		PN-579	
232	009	1990	REPLACE HIGH VOLTAGE MANHOLE LOADBREAK JUNCTION PSF, IFB, Specification 8630 [Oversize separated]	90-B-0096		PN 593	
232	010	1990	REPLACE HIGH VOLTAGE MAN HOLE LOAD BREAK JUNCTION PSF, Design Analysis, Estimate [Oversize separated]	90-B-0096		PN-593	
232	011-014	1990	UPGRADE BLDG 103-A  PSF,  FLOORS AND CARPETING [4 FOLDERS]	90-C-0002  90-B-0014	AB-00030-0J		
233	001-003	1990	Upgrade Bldg 103-A PSF, Floors and Carpeting [3 folders]	90-C-0002  90-B-0014	AB-00030-0J		
233	004-006	1990	UPGRADE FIRST AND SECOND FLOORS,  PSF BLDG 103-A [Oversize separated] [3 FOLDERS]	90-C-0002	AB-00030-0J		
233	007-014	1990-1991	REPAIR EARTHQUAKE DAMAGES,  BLDG 650  PSF  [8 FOLDERS]	90-C-0005  90-B-0012	AV-08384-0J		
234	001-004	1989-1991	REPAIR EARTHQUAKE DAMAGE,  BLDG 650  PSF [4 folders]	90-C-0005  90-B-0012	AV-08384-0J		
234	005	1990	REPAIR 1989 EARTHQUAKE Damage to various BUILDINGS, PSF BLDGS 35 650 [Photos] [Oversize separated]	90-C-0005	AV-08384-0		
234	006-007	1989-1990	Remove & Dispose of Hydrocarbon Contaminated Water in STORM DRAIN AT BLDG 637,  POL [PETROLEUM, Oil, & Lubricants] STATION  PSF [Hazardous Waste Spill] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	90-C-0013  90-R-0002	AD-00119-9J		
234	008	1989	POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] Storm Drain Clean up at Bldg 637 PSF [Oversize separated]	90-C-0013	AD-00119-9J		
234	009-010	1989-1990	DEMOLITION OF Earthquake-Damaged CHIMNEYS AT BLDGS 669 AND 1040  PSF  [Photos] [2 FOLDERS]	90-C-0014  90-B-0002	AB-00007-0J		
234	011	1989-1990	DEMOLISH MASONRY CHIMNEYS due to EARTHQUAKE DAMAGE, BLDGS 669 1040  PSF	90-C-0014	AB-00007-0J +		
234	012	1990	PRECISION TEST GASOLINE AND DIESEL FUEL LINES, PSF Bldg 637	90-C-0016  90-R-0004	AD-00119-9J		
234	013-014	1989-1990	RENOVATE BATHROOM FOR HANDICAPPED ACCESSIBILITY, Quarters 44 FOMA [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	90-C-0017  90-R-0005	UF-00023-0J		
235	001	1990	Emergency CLEAN UP OF MERCURY SPILL & Decontamination,  LAMC Bldg 1100 [hazardous materials]	90-C-0019  90-B-0011			
235	002-003	1990	REPLACE Garage DOORS,  PSF BLDG 218,  FIRE STATION   [2 FOLDERS]	90-C-0022  90-B-0016	AB-00091-9J		
235	004	1989-1990	REPLACE FIRE STATION DOORS,  BLDG 218  PSF [Oversize separated]	90-C-0022	AB-00091-9J		
235	005	1990	REPLACE GARAGE DOORS, PSF BLDG 218 FIRE STATION,  MAINTENANCE MANUAL	90-C-0022			
235	006-008	1990-1991	CLEAN AND INSPECT FIREPLACES AND CHIMNEYS OF 470 FAMILY HOUSING BUILDINGS, PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA  [3 FOLDERS]	90-C-0024  90-B-0029	AF-00040-0J		
235	009-010	1989-1991	INSPECT AND CLEAN CHIMNEYS for damage caused by 1989 EARTHQUAKE, ADMINISTRATIVE BUILDINGS,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA [2 folders]	90-C-0024  90-C-0027	AF-00040-0		
235	011-013	1990-1994	FIRE PROTECTION SYSTEM - Chimney Inspection and Fireplace Use Policy [Fire places, Family Quarters], Evaluation Forms PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA [2 3.5-inch floppy disks] [3 folders]	90-C-0024			
235	014	1990	CHIMNEY INSPECTION,  FAMILY HOUSING  PSF	90-C-0024			
235	015	1990-1993	FIREPLACES, Chimney Usage Inspection PSF FOBK FOBR	90-C-0024			
236	001-002	1990	CLEAN AND INSPECT FLUES AND CHIMNEYS OF ADMINISTRATION BUILDINGS,  PSF F0BK FOMA   [2 FOLDERS]	90-C-0027  90-B-0022	AB-00046-0J		
236	003	1990	CHIMNEY INSPECTIONS, PSF FOMA	90-C-0027			
236	004-006	1990	PROVIDE AND INSTALL TELEPHONE CABLES FROM BLDG 312 TO BLDG 38  PSF [3 FOLDERS]	90-C-0033  90-B-0057	AE-00045-0J		
236	007	1990-1991	INSTALL TELEPHONE CABLE FROM BLDG 312 TO  BLDG 38  PSF [Oversize separated]	90-C-0033	AE-00045-0J		
236	008-010	1991	Operation & Maintenance Manual - Kohler Power Systems, Generator, PSF Bldg 39 [3 folders]	90-C-0036			
236	011-013	1990	REPAIRS TO BUILDING Porches & Sidewalks AND EXTERIOR CONSTRUCTION, FOBK  [3 FOLDERS]	90-C-0038  90-B-0059	BZ-90011-0J		
237	001-002	1990-1991	REPAIR PORCHES AND SIDEWALKS FROM EARTHQUAKE DAMAGE, FOBK Bldg 623 USARC [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	90-C-0038	BZ-11006-1J  BZ-90011-0		
237	003-006	1990-1991	HAZARDOUS WASTE REMOVAL, PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] TRANSFORMERS, AND CONTAMINATED SITE Repair, Bldg 1040 PSF [4 FOLDERS]	90-C-0040  90-B-0060	AB-80051-D		
237	007-011	1990-1991	REPAIR EARTHQUAKE DAMAGED BUILDING,  BLDG 636 FOBK  [5 FOLDERS]	90-C-0047  90-B-0050	BB-80085-0J		
237	012-013	1990-1991	REPAIR EARTHQUAKE DAMAGE,  FOBK BLDG 636 [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	90-C-0047	BB-00085-0J		
237	014-015	1992	REMOVAL OF HYDROCARBON CONTAMINATED WATER FROM STORM DRAINS, PSF BLDGS 637 AND 924,  POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] Facility [2 folders]	90-C-0050  90-B-0070	AB-00056-0		
238	001	1991	Second POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] Storm Drain Clean up, Bldgs 637 & 924 PSF	90-C-0050	AD-00119-9J		
238	002	1989-1990	REPLACE 40 GALLON  HOT WATER HEATER,  BLDG 649 PSF HARMON HALL	90-C-0052	AZ-07404-9J		
238	003-004	1990-1991	REPLACE DOMESTIC WATER PIPING, FAMILY HOUSING,  FOBK 600 AREA  [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	90-C-0056  90-B-0064	BF-00140-0J		
238	005-008	1990	MISCELLANEOUS REPAIRS (Earthquake damages, plumbing, electrical) TO FUNSTON AREA FAMILY HOUSING,  Bldgs 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 56 57 58 59 64 65 PSF [4 folders]	90-C-0057  90-B-0069	AF-00098-0J		
238	009-010	1990-1991	VARIOUS REPAIRS FROM EARTHQUAKE DAMAGE, UPGRADE ELECTRICAL OUTLET, FUNSTON AVENUE QUARTERS [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	90-C-0057  90-B-0069	AF-00098-0J		
238	011-012	1989-1991	REPAIR OF Greenwich Substation 15 KILOVOLT SWITCH GEAR AT BLDG 568  PSF   [2 FOLDERS]	90-C-0058  90-B-0017	PE-00261-9J		
238	013	1989-1991	REPAIR AND MODIFY EXISTING SWITCHGEARS AT BLDG 563, GREENWICH SUBSTATION PSF [Oversize separated]	90-C-0058	PE-00261-9J		
239	001-002	1989-1990	REPAIRS to BLDG 1243  PSF [2 folders]	90-C-0059  89-B-0032	AB-01025-6J		
239	003	1985-1991	MISCELLANEOUS REPAIRS,  BLDG 1243  PSF [Oversize separated]	90-C-0059	AB-01025-6J		
239	004-006	1990	PROVIDE AND INSTALL METAL Flue/SMOKESTACK FOR BOILER NO. 2,  BLDG 1040  PSF   [3 FOLDERS]	90-C-0060	AB-80020-0J		
239	007	1990-1991	INSTALL SMOKESTACK, BOILER #2,  BLDG 1040  PSF [Oversize separated]	90-C-0060	AB-80020-0J		
239	008-009	1988-1989	SANITARY SEWER CLEANING, TELEVISION [TV] SURVEY, PSF FOBK FOBR [2 folders]	90-C-0061  89-B-0019	PE-00077-8J		
239	010-012	1990-1991	Television [TV] INSPECTION AFTER CLEANING of Sanitary Sewers PSF [3 folders]	90-C-0061			
239	013	1991	TELEVISION [TV] INSPECTION AFTER CLEANING of Sanitary Sewer, FOBK FOBR	90-C-0061			
240	001	1992	Television [TV] SURVEY REPORTS ON SEWAGE OR STORM DRAIN FOR VIDEOTAPES 1-12  PSF	90-C-0061			
240	002	1990-1991	Television [TV] INSPECTION AND STORM DRAIN VIDEOTAPES 1 - 15 PSF  [15 VHS VIDEOTAPES separated]	90-C-0061			
240	003-004	1988-1993	Clean sewer system PSF FOBK FOBR [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	90-C-0061	PE-00077-8J  AB-00228-1J		
240	005-010	1990-1991	DAILY TRACKING SHEETS for TELEVISION [TV] INSPECTION AND CLEANING, SANITARY SEWER PSF FOBK FOBR [6 FOLDERS]	90-C-0061			
240	011-013	1989-1990	CLEAN AND Television [TV] SURVEY SANITARY  SEWERS PSF Bldgs 951 & 1528 AND FOBK Coast Guard [2 videotapes & 1 Beta videotape separated] [3 folders]	90-C-0061	PE-00077-8J		
240	014-016	1990-1991	E.Q. [Earthquake?] SEWER REPAIRS BACKUP MATERIAL & SEWER REPORTS PSF, Television Inspection & Summary Sheets [3 folders]	90-C-0061	AB-80010-0J		
241	001	1990-1991	Cleaning & Television Survey Inspection of Sanitary Sewer Lines, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR [BBC] [Oversize separated]	90-C-0061	PE-00077-8J		
241	002	1990	Repair Sewer line, Earthquake damage	90-C-0061	AB-80010-0J		
241	003-006	1990	REPAIR 12KV [KILOVOLT] FUSED DISCONNECT SWITCH AND INSTALL RAINSHIELD, BLDGS 70 107 680 1449  PSF [4 FOLDERS]	90-C-0062  90-B-0061	AB-00092-0J		
241	007	1988-1991	UPGRADE SUBSTATION LIGHTING 12KV SWITCHGEAR AND STRUCTURE, PSF BLDG 70, INSPECT & TEST SWITCHGEARS,  BLDGS 70 107 580 1449 PSF	90-C-0062	AB-00092-0J +		
241	008	1991	Test & Inspection Reports, Electric substations, PSF Bldgs 70 107 680 1449	90-C-0062			
241	009	1991	Upgrade 12KV Substation Fused Switch, Lighting & structure, PSF Bldg 70	90-C-0062  90-B-0061	PE-00194-9J		
241	010-013	1990	REPLACE STEAM DEAERATING SYSTEM AT BLDG 1802  PSF, includes Asbestos Abatement & Disposal  [4 FOLDERS]	90-C-0063  90-B-0033	BG-00041-0J		
241	014-015	1990-1991	REPLACE STEAM DEAERATING SYSTEM,  BLDG 1802  PSF [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	90-C-0063	BG-00041-0J		
242	001-003	1991	REPAIR AND PAINT EARTHQUAKE DAMAGE,  BLDGS 2 AND 682  PSF   [3 FOLDERS]	90-C-0065  90-B-0021			
242	004-005	1990-1991	REPAIR EARTHQUAKE DAMAGE,  BLDGS 2 & 682  PSF [2 FOLDERS]	90-C-0065	AF-00118-0J +		
242	006-009	1990-1992	REPAIR GAS MAIN  PSF [Photos] [Oversize separated] [4 FOLDERS]	90-C-0160  90-B-0089	PE-00184-9 +	PN-579	
242	010-011	1989-1990	Vacant Quarters Total Maintenance Contract; Maintenance & Cleaning of Family Housing PSF & Subposts [2 folders]	90-D-0002  89-B-0065			
242	012-013	1989-1991	CUSTODIAL SERVICE,  FOBK FOMA PSF [2 folders]	90-D-0004  89-B-0013	AB-01099-6J		
243	001	1990-1993	Custodial Contract PSF FOBK, Building Floor Plans	90-D-0004			
243	002-003	1992	Hazardous Waste Disposal [2 folders]	90-D-0005			
243	004	1990-1991	REPAIR CHAIN-LINK FENCES & guard rails,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA PRFTA [Oversize separated]	90-D-0008  90-B-0044	AB-80009-0J		
243	005-008	1990-1991	REPAIR ROOFS, VARIOUS BUILDINGS  PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA PRFTA HAAF [4 folders]	90-D-0009  90-B-0037	AB-00035-0J		
243	009	1989-1990	ROOFING, Bldg 1182 PSF; PSF Roof repair building list	90-D-0009  90-B-0037	AB-00035-0J		
243	010	1992/03	Public Involvement and Response Plan (Community Relations Plan) PSF, Final	90-D-0015			
243	011	1992/04	Accident Prevention and Safety Plan for the Supplemental Remedial Investigation, Revised Draft Final	90-D-0018	TO 0002 DI A008		
243	012	1991/09	Addendum to the Accident Prevention & Safety Plan (Final Draft) for the Total Environmental Program Support PSF	90-D-0018			
243	013	1992/04	Sampling Design Plan for the Supplemental Remedial Investigation - Modification to Phase 2 Environmental Study,  Revised Draft Final	90-D-0018	TO 0002 DI A016		
243	014	1992/04	Preliminary Assessments for the Supplemental Remedial Investigation: Baker Beach; Crissy Field/Landfill 7; Battery Howe/Wagner; Golden Gate Bridge District, Revised Draft Final	90-D-0018	TO 0002 DI A016		
243	015	1993/03	Remedial Investigation Report, Presidio Main Installation, Phase 2 Environmental Study, Volume 1, Text, Revised Draft Final	90-D-0018			
244	001	1993/03	Remedial Investigation Report, Presidio Main Installation, Phase 2 Environmental Study, Volume 2A, Tables, Revised Draft Final	90-D-0018	TO 0002 DI A009		
244	002	1993/03	Remedial Investigation Report, Presidio Main Installation, Phase 2 Environmental Study, Volume 2B, Figures, Revised Draft Final	90-D-0018	TO 0002 DI A009		
244	003	1993/03	Remedial Investigation Report, Presidio Main Installation, Phase 2 Environmental Study, Volume 3A, Baseline Risk Assessment, Revised Draft Final	90-D-0018	TO 0002 DI A009		
244	004	1993/03	Remedial Investigation Report, Presidio Main Installation, Phase 2 Environmental Study, Volume 3B, Baseline Risk Assessment Attachments, Revised Draft Final	90-D-0018	TO 0002 DI A009		
244	005	1993/03	Remedial Investigation Report, Presidio Main Installation, Phase 2 Environmental Study, Volume 4, Supplemental Study Areas, Revised Draft Final	90-D-0018	TO 0002 DI A009		
244	006	1991/11	Remedial Investigation Sampling Results for Presidio Main Installation, Phase 2 Environmental Study, Volume 1, Draft Final	90-D-0018	TO 0002 DI A009		
244	007	1991/11	Remedial Investigation Sampling Results for Presidio Main Installation, Phase 2 Environmental Study, Volume 2, Draft Final	90-D-0018	TO 0002 DI A009		
244	008	1991/11	Remedial Investigation Sampling Results for Presidio Main Installation, Phase 2 Environmental Study, Volume 3, Draft Final	90-D-0018	TO 0002 DI A009		
244	009	1991/11	Remedial Investigation Sampling Results for Presidio Main Installation, Phase 2 Environmental Study, Volume 4, Draft Final	90-D-0018	TO 0002 DI A009		
244	010	1991/11	Remedial Investigation Sampling Results for Presidio Main Installation, Phase 2 Environmental Study, Volume 5, Draft Final	90-D-0018	TO 0002 DI A009		
245	001-003	1997/01	Final Remedial Investigation Report, Presidio Main Installation PSF, Volume 1, Text  [3 folders]	90-D-0018			
245	004-005	1997/01	Final Remedial Investigation Report, Presidio Main Installation PSF, Volume 2, Tables  [2 folders]	90-D-0018			
245	006-008	1997/01	Final Remedial Investigation Report, Presidio Main Installation PSF, Volume 3, Figures Sections 1-5  [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	90-D-0018			
245	009-011	1997/01	Final Remedial Investigation Report, Presidio Main Installation PSF, Volume 4, Figures Section 6 [Oversize separated]  [3 folders]	90-D-0018			
245	012-014	1997/01	Final Remedial Investigation Report, Presidio Main Installation PSF, Volume 5, Figures Section 7-15 [Oversize separated]  [3 folders]	90-D-0018			
246	001-003	1997/01	Final Remedial Investigation Report, Presidio Main Installation PSF, Volume 6, Appendices A-F  [3 folders]	90-D-0018			
246	004-006	1997/01	Final Remedial Investigation Report, Presidio Main Installation PSF, Volume 7, Appendices G-Q  [2 3.5-inch floppy disks] [3 folders]	90-D-0018			
246	007-008	1997/01	Final Remedial Investigation Report, Presidio Main Installation PSF, Volume 8, Appendices R-U  [2 folders]	90-D-0018			
246	009-011	1997/05	Final Feasibility Study, Presidio Main Installation PSF  [3 folders]	90-D-0018			
247	001-002	1997/07	Final Feasibility Study Report, Presidio Main Installation PSF  [2 folders]	90-D-0018			
247	003	1991/10	Feasibility Study for the Former U.S. Public Health Services Hospital [USPHSH], Phase 2 Environmental Study, Draft Final	90-D-0018	TO 0002 DI A009		
247	004	1992	FEASIBILTY STUDY for the Former PUBLIC HEALTH SERVICE HOSPITAL [USPHSH] - Draft Final; & Draft REMEDIAL ACTION PLAN	90-D-0018			
247	005	1993/11	Transformer & Oil Switch Survey Report, PSF, Phase 2 Environmental Study, Volumes 1 & 2, Final	90-D-0018			
247	006	1993/03	ASBESTOS Survey for the Supplemental Remedial Investigation, PSF, Modification to Phase 2 Environmental Study, Final	90-D-0018			
247	007-008	1996/02	Marine Ecological Sampling & Analysis Program Report, PSF, Draft Final  [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	90-D-0018			
247	009-011	1997/07	UVB System [Vacuum Vaporizing Well], PSF Bldg 937  [3 folders]	90-D-0018			
248	001	1992	Transmittal of Cost and Performance Report PSF	90-D-0018			
248	002	1990	PG&E Modification to GSA Contract GS-00P-86-BS-D-0002,  Natural Gas Supply to 14th Avenue & Lake Street, PSF Bldg 1801	90-F-0646			
248	003	1990	PG&E Modification to GSA Contract GS-00P-86-BS-D-0002,  Natural Gas Supply to PSF Bldg 1040	90-F-0647			
248	004	1989	REPAIR MAIN FORCED PRESSURE SEWER LINE  FOBK	90-M-0247	BG-00008-0J		
248	005	1989-1990	LOCATE UNDERGROUND UTILITY LINES - DEH [DIRECTORATE OF ENGINEERING AND HOUSING] YARD [Oversize separated]	90-M-0458	BG-00015-0J		
248	006	1989	RECHARGE HALON 1301 FIRE Protection SYSTEM, PSF BLDG 650; Maintenance of Halon 1301 Fire Protection system in PSF Bldgs 34 38 39 67 102 105 650 1110 & FOBK Bldg 637	90-M-0602	AV-08383-0J		
248	007		Cross reference sheet for 93-M-1470	90-M-0860			
248	008	1989-1990	REPAIR CRACKED WOOD BEAM, PSF BLDG 45, EARTHQUAKE DAMAGE [Oversize separated]	90-M-1238	AW-00004-0J		
248	009	1990	TREAT Contaminated STORED DIESEL FUEL,  PSF Bldg 1102 LAMC, PSF Bldgs 1260, 1264, 1349, 1802 East, 1802 West, 1802 FRONT	90-M-1277	AB-00067-0J		
248	010	1989-1990	INSTALL CARPET,  BLDGS 201 902 905 906 PSF	90-M-1544  90-Q-0125	AD-00124-9		
248	011	1988-1991	PERFORM ENGINEERING STUDY TO REPAIR GAS MAINS  PSF [Oversize separated]	90-M-1831	PE-00184-9J		
248	012	1984-1990	STUDY of UPGRADING OF SEWER SYSTEM PROJECT AT FOBK FOBR FOCR	90-M-1839	AB-80034-0J		
248	013		Cross reference sheet for 90-M-1855	90-M-1853			
248	014-015	1990	BASEMENT REFURBISH, BLDG 38  PSF [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	90-M-1855  90-M-1853  90-Q-0169	AH-00014-0J		
248	016	1989-1990	Upgrade heating system,  BLDG 1002-B  PSF [Oversize separated]	90-M-1915  90-Q-0157	AF-00021-0J		
248	017	1990	INSTALL CARPET,  BLDG 36  PSF [Oversize separated]	90-M-1926	AO-00069-9		
248	018	1989-1990	TEST BACKFLOW PREVENTERS PSF [Oversize separated]	90-M-1937	BG-00046-0J		
248	019	1990	INSTALL WATER SUPPLY PIPING BENEATH PSF BLDG 572 AND RAISE SINKS	90-M-2025	AB-00078-0J		
248	020	1988-1991	REPLACE EXTERIOR STAIRS,  BLDGS 1062 1226  PSF [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated]	90-M-2105	PE-00130-8		
248	021	1990/07	FOCR RESERVOIR TEST RESULTS	90-M-2339			
248	022	1989-1990	Analysis of Soil for Fuel Contamination, PSF Bldg 637, POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] Station	90-M-2451  90-Q-0230	BB-90003-9J		
248	023	1990	Analyze TRANSFORMER for PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls], PSF BLDG 1183  [Photos]	90-M-3243			
248	024	1990	TRIM TREES ALONG HIGH VOLTAGE AREAS  PSF [Oversize separated]	90-Q-0291	AB-00061-0J		
248	025	1989-1990	SERVICE CONTRACT FOR DYNACAMERA, NUCLEAR MEDICINE,  LAMC [CANCELLED]	90-R-0002			
248	026	1990	CONSTRUCT BARRIER DOORS AT FOBK AND FOBR TUNNEL [Baker-Barry Tunnel] due to Structural Distress of Tunnel [may have been CANCELLED]	90-R-0014	BB-90004-9J		
248	027	1989-1990	INSTALL Overhead Sectional door, Electric operator, & Framing FOR FORT BAKER-BARRY TUNNEL TO CLOSE OFF PUBLIC ACCESS	90-R-0014	BB-90004-9J		
248	028	1989	Install traffic control gates at Baker-Barry Tunnel,  FOBK FOBR	90-R-0014	BB-90004-9J		
248	029	1993	Water PUMPS NOS. 2 AND 3 REPLACEMENT; Survey of Clear Well to assess adequacy of structure for seismic loading	91-A-0629	AB-93076-3J		
248	030	1990	CONSTRUCT SWINE AND SHEEP HOLDING RESEARCH PENS,  LAIR Bldg 1110	91-C-0005  90-B-0018			
248	031	1990	Install Swine & Sheep HOLDING PENS,  LAIR Bldg 1110	91-C-0005  90-B-0018			
249	001-003	1991	REPAIR EARTHQUAKE DAMAGE AND INSTALL SKYLIGHTS,  BLDG 35  PSF [3 FOLDERS]	91-C-0006  90-B-0023	AH-00004-0J		
249	004	1989-1991	REPAIR EARTHQUAKE DAMAGE,  BLDG 35  PSF [Oversize separated]	91-C-0006	AH-00004-0J		
249	005-007	1990-1992	MAINTENANCE OF RADIO FIRE ALARM SYSTEM,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR   [3 FOLDERS]	91-C-0007  90-B-0048	AB-00088-9J		
249	008	1989-1992	SERVICE CONTRACT for RADIO FIRE ALARM TRANSMITTERS,  PSF  FOBK FOBR FOCR [Oversize separated]	91-C-0007	AB-00088-9J		
249	009-011	1991	INSTALLATION OF WATER METERS AT  USARC Bldgs due to Water Rationing, PSF Bldgs 644 907 909 911 912 916 1218 1230 1752 & FOBK Bldgs 405 407 507 601 602 623 636 [3 folders]	91-C-0009  91-B-0006	AZ-07451-1J		
249	012-013	1991	INSTALL WATER METERS, FOBK Bldgs 405 407 601 507 602 623 636 & PSF Bldgs 1218 1752 [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	91-C-0009  91-D-0015	BZ-07452-1J  AZ-07451-1J		
249	014	1991	Install water meters in PSF USARC buildings, PSF Bldgs 644 907 909 911 912 916 918 1218 1230 1752	91-C-0009	AZ-07451-1J		
249	015	1991	Install water meters,  USARC FOBK Bldgs 405 407 601 602 623	91-C-0009	BZ-07452-1J		
250	001-002	1991	INSTALL NEW OFFICE IN BLDG 104  PSF, Construct wall & door [2 folders]	91-C-0010  91-R-0010	FM-00001-1J		
250	003-004	1991	CONSTRUCT WALL AND DOOR to make new office, BLDG 104  PSF [2 FOLDERS]	91-C-0010	FM-00001-1J		
250	005	1991	Create new office by installing partition walls, door, & lighting, Bldg 104 PSF	91-C-0010	FM-00001-1J		
250	006-009	1991	REPLACE HOT WATER HEATER SYSTEM FOR FAMILY HOUSING QUARTERS, PSF Bldg 15 [4 FOLDERS]	91-C-0012  91-B-0004	AF-00191-0J		
250	010	1990-1991	REPLACE HOT WATER HEATING SYSTEM,  BLDG 15,  FUNSTON AVENUE PSF [Oversize separated]	91-C-0012	AF-00191-0J		
250	011-012	1991-1992	SAMPLING AND ANALYSIS OF DRINKING WATER   PSF  [2 folders]	91-C-0017  91-C-0010	POO002		
250	013	1991	Sampling and Analysis of Drinking Water PSF	91-C-0017  91-B-0010			
250	014	1991	REPAIR STEAMLINES - Steam Gate Valve Replacement LAMC & LAIR, Bldgs 1100 1110	91-C-0021  91-R-0014	AB-00176-1J		
250	015-018	1991	DEMOLITION OF BUILDINGS  251 252 1020 1022 1024 1026 & Thompson Hall & Asbestos Abatement PSF  [4 FOLDERS]	91-C-0022  91-B-0007	AB-00100-0J		
251	001-009	1991	Demolition of Bldgs 251 252 1020 1022 1024 1026 & Thompson Hall & Asbestos Abatement PSF [9 folders]	91-C-0022  91-B-0007	AB-00100-0J		
251	010-014	1991-1992	DEMOLISH BUILDINGS,  PSF Bldgs 251 252 1020 1022 1024 1026 (THOMPSON HALL) [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated] [5 folders]	91-C-0022	AB-00100-0J		
252	001-003	1991	ASBESTOS REMOVAL, PRESIDIO THOMPSON HALL & PSF BLDGS 1020 1022 1024 1026, SUBMITTALS [Photos] [3 folders]	91-C-0022			
252	004	1990	Demolish buildings 251 252 274 1186 1187 PSF	91-C-0022	AB-00100-0J		
252	005	1991	REPLACE FAN COIL UNIT, BLDG 38 PSF [Oversize separated]	91-C-0023  91-R-0009	AH-00004-1J		
252	006	1991	INSTALL Ionization SMOKE DETECTORS,  BLDG 387  PSF, CHILD CARE CENTER [Oversize separated]	91-C-0027	AP-06063-1J		
252	007	1991	Install Ionization smoke detectors [more efficient], PSF Bldg 387	91-C-0027	AP-06063-1J		
252	008-009	1991	REPLACE 15 KILOVOLT UNDERGROUND FEEDERS [Electric Cables] AT BLDG 107,  100 AREA PSF [2 folders]	91-C-0030  91-R-0006	BG-00281-7J		
252	010	1987-1991	REPLACE UNDERGROUND ELECTRIC CABLE,  BLDG 107, 100 AREA PSF, RILEY AVENUE AND LINCOLN Boulevard [Oversize separated]	91-C-0030	BG-00281-7J		
252	011-012	1991	REPLACEMENT OF ROOF FOR BLDG 935 PSF [2 folders]	91-C-0031  91-R-0031	AD-00011-1J		
252	013	1991	REPLACE ROOF,  BLDG 935  PSF [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated]	91-C-0031	AD-00011-1J		
252	014-017	1992	REPAIR CHIMNEYS AT VARIOUS ADMINISTRATIVE BUILDINGS AT PSF FOBK FOMA, Earthquake damage [4 FOLDERS]	91-C-0034  91-B-0027	AB-80005-0J		
253	001-004	1990-1992	REPAIR AND BRACE CHIMNEYS due to EARTHQUAKE DAMAGE,  PSF FOBK FOMA [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated] [4 FOLDERS]	91-C-0034  91-B-0027	AB-80005-0J		
253	005	1990	Repair chimneys on Administration Buildings damaged by Earthquake, PSF, FOBK, FOBR, FOMA; PSF Bldg 280	91-C-0034	AB-80005-0J		
253	006-011	1991-1992	REPAIR SEWER LINES AND MANHOLES due to EARTHQUAKE DAMAGE AND CLEAN FAMILY HOUSING SEWER, PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA [Oversize separated]  [6 FOLDERS]	91-C-0036	AB-80010-0J  UI-00004-2J		
253	012	1991	REPAIR EARTHQUAKE DAMAGED SEWER LINES, INDIVIDUAL TV [Television] INSPECTION LOGS,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA	91-C-0036	AB-80010-0J		
253	013	1991	SEWER MAIN'S VIDEOTAPES, PSF Tape Nos. 1-12 & FOMA Tape No. 1  [13 VHS VIDEOTAPES separated]	91-C-0036			
254	001-005	1991	REPAIR WATER LINES, PSF AND FOBK [Oversize separated] [5 FOLDERS]	91-C-0037  91-B-0021	AB-80019-95		
254	006-007	1990-1992	WATER LINE REPAIRS PSF FOBK [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	91-C-0037	AB-80019-8J		
254	008	1991	Repair Totalizer in Circular Chart Recorder, Bldg 1773 Water Treatment Plant	91-C-0039  91-R-0034	AB-00235-1J		
254	009-011	1991-1992	INSTALL RADIO FIRE ALARM CONTROL FOR RESERVOIRS AND SEWER LIFT STATIONS, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR [3 FOLDERS]	91-C-0040  91-B-0044	AB-00216-1J		
254	012	1991-1992	INSTALL RADIO FIRE ALARM CONTROLS AT SEWER LIFT STATIONS, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR	91-C-0040	AB-00216-1J		
254	013	1989-1992	Water Plant Fire ALARMS, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR	91-C-0040			
254	014	1991	Connect existing fire alarm systems to sensor control units PSF [Oversize separated]	91-C-0040	AB-00216-1J		
254	015	1991-1992	Fire Alarms, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR, Operation & Maintenance Manuals, "MAGNETROL" MANUALS - Micro switches / Displacer Type Liquid Level Switches	91-C-0040			
255	001	1991	REPLACE LOADBREAK JUNCTIONS,  PSF ELECTRICAL	91-C-0041  91-B-0020	AB-00227-1J		
255	002-004	1990-1993	REPLACE LOADBREAK JUNCTIONS Inside Underground Electrical Manholes PSF [3 folders]	91-C-0041	AB-01486-6J		
255	005	1991	Replace LOAD BREAK JUNCTIONS PSF, OPERATIONS MANUAL, Plumbing	91-C-0041			
255	006	1991	Replace Load break junctions, OPERATIONS MANUAL, PRESIDIO SWITCHES	91-C-0041			
255	007-010	1991	INSTALL ELECTRIC METERS AT PSF FOBK PRFTA   [4 FOLDERS]	91-C-0043  91-B-0024	AZ-07457-1J  BZ-07458-1  CZ-07456-1		
255	011	1991	INSTALL ELECTRIC METERS,  VARIOUS BUILDINGS,  PSF 600 Area, 900 Area, 1700 AREA & FOBK  400 Area, 600 AREA & PRFTA [Oversize separated]	91-C-0043	AZ-07457-1J +		
255	012	1991	UPGRADE VENTILATING SYSTEM, LETTERMAN HOSPITAL, PSF BLDG 1100	91-C-0044			
255	013-014	1990-1992	INSTALL WATER AND ELECTRIC METERS,  PSF Bldgs 50 & 135 [Photos] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	91-C-0045  91-R-0028	AP-06046-1J		
255	015	1991-1992	ROOF REPAIR,  BLDG 937  FOBR	91-C-0046	BF-00188-0J		
256	001-004	1991-1992	UPGRADE AIR-CONDITIONING IN EAST WING OF BLDG 650  PSF  [4 FOLDERS]	91-C-0047  91-B-0034			
256	005	1990-1992	INSTALL AIR-CONDITIONING UNIT,  BLDG 650  PSF [Oversize separated]	91-C-0047	AV-08399-0J		
256	006-010	1991-1992	UPGRADE OF ELECTRICAL DISTRIBUTION OVERHEAD LINES AND SERVICES, PSF 700 Area & 800 Area  [5 FOLDERS]	91-C-0050  91-B-0017	AF-00137-03		
256	011-012	1990-1992	ELECTRICAL UPGRADE [Replace Electrical Distribution] OF 700 Area & 800 AREA - PSF Family Housing [Photos] [2 folders]	91-C-0050	AF-00137-0J		
256	013	1990-1992	INSTALL ELECTRICAL RECEPTACLES AND CABLE TRAYS FOR COMPUTER EQUIPMENT, PSF BLDG 650 [Oversize separated]	91-C-0054  91-R-0038	AV-08502-0J		
257	001-003	1991-1993	TRIM & REMOVE TREES & STUMPS,  PSF FOBK FOBR [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	91-C-0056  91-B-0038	AB-00243-1J  BZ-11008-1J		
257	004	1991	TRIM & REMOVE TREES, PSF FOBK FOBR	91-C-0056	AB-00243-1J		
257	005	1992	CLEAN ROOF & GUTTERS Contract [Photos]	91-C-0061	AB-00061-0J		
257	006-011	1989-1992	PAVING REQUIREMENTS PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA PRFTA [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated] [6 FOLDERS]	91-D-0009  91-B-0005	BG-00068-0J		
257	012	1994/04	Community Environmental Response Facilitation Act (CERFA) Report, PSF [Oversize separated]	91-D-0009			
257	013-015	1991-1992	IQ [Indefinite Quantity] Contract ROOF REPAIRS TO Various Buildings,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA PRFTA  [3 FOLDERS]	91-D-0013  91-B-0016	AB-00225-1J		
258	001-004	1991-1992	IQ [Indefinite Quantity] Contract Roof Repairs to Various Buildings, PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA PRFTA [Oversize separated]  [4 folders]	91-D-0013  91-B-0016	AB-00225-1J		
258	005-006	1991-1992	ROOFING IQ [Indefinite Quantity] Contract, PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA PRFTA [Parks Reserve Forces Training Area] [Photos] [2 folders]	91-D-0013	AB-00225-1J		
258	007	1991-1992	ROOFING CONTRACT, PSF BLDGS 2 11-A 65 122 428 615 679 926 931 933 1012 1013 1014 1016 1152 1060 1167 1240 1331 1559 & PRFTA - Revised contract	91-D-0013	AB-00225-1  AB-00035-0		
258	008-009	1991	Underground Storage Tank Removal Indefinite Delivery Contract for Hazardous & Toxic Waste Products, PSF [2 folders]	91-D-0014  91-R-A024			
258	010	1992	Site Investigations of Various UST [Underground Storage Tanks] & Aboveground Storage Tanks, PSF Bldgs 637 1349 - Bid Schedule, Progress reports, Scope of work [Oversize separated]	91-D-0014			
258	011	1992	Storage Tank Removal PSF - Installation Review Operation and Maintenance Program, Estimate, Correspondence, Quality Control Reports	91-D-0014			
258	012	1992-1994	UST [Underground Storage Tank] Removal PSF, UST Management, Digging Permits	91-D-0014			
258	013	1990/08	Underground Storage Tank Removal, Soil/Geotechnical Report: Bldg 637 PSF	91-D-0014			
258	014	1992	Underground Storage Tank Removal PSF, List of Drawings, Submittal Register, Bid Schedule	91-D-0014			
258	015	1992/03	Aboveground Tank Removal, PSF Bldg 637: List of Drawings & Specifications; Health, Safety, & Emergency Response	91-D-0014			
258	016	1992/04	Underground Storage Tank Removal PSF, Specifications	91-D-0014			
258	017-018	1992/05	Underground Storage Tank Removal, PSF, Specification 9180  [2 folders]	91-D-0014			
259	001	1992/06	Aboveground Tank Removal PSF Bldg 637  - Specification 9073 [Oversize separated]	91-D-0014			
259	002	1992/03	Bldg 637 Aboveground Tank Removal Action, Draft Design Analysis, PSF	91-D-0014			
259	003	1992/06	Bldg 637 Aboveground Tank Removal, Final Design Analysis, PSF	91-D-0014			
259	004	1992/04	Underground Storage Tank Removal Action, Draft Design Analysis, PSF	91-D-0014			
259	005	1992/05	Underground Storage Tank Removal, Design Analysis PSF	91-D-0014			
259	006	1992/07	Underground Storage Tank Removal, Final Design Analysis, PSF	91-D-0014			
259	007	1992/05	USTR [Underground Storage Tank Removal], Health and Safety Design Analysis PSF	91-D-0014			
259	008	1992/07	Underground Storage Tank Removal, Final Health and Safety Design Analysis, PSF	91-D-0014			
259	009-010	1992/05	Draft, Underground Storage Tank Management Plan, Volume 1, PSF [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	91-D-0014			
259	011-012	1992/05	Draft, Underground Storage Tank Management Plan, Volume 2, PSF [2 folders]	91-D-0014			
259	013-014	1993	UST [Underground Storage Tank] Removal Confirmation Sampling - Monthly Report for June 1993, PSF [2 folders]	91-D-0014			
259	015-016	1993	Underground Storage Tank Removal Confirmation Sampling - Monthly Report - July 1993, PSF [2 folders]	91-D-0014			
260	001	1993	Underground Storage Tank [UST] Removal Confirmation Sampling, August-September 1993, PSF	91-D-0014			
260	002-004	1993	UST [Underground Storage Tank] Confirmation Sampling Monthly Report for August - September 1993 - Attachment 2 Laboratory Reports, Volume 1 of 2, PSF [3 folders]	91-D-0014			
260	005-007	1993	UST [Underground Storage Tank] Confirmation Sampling Monthly Report For August - September 1993, Attachment 2 Laboratory Reports,  Volume 2 of 2, PSF  [3 folders]	91-D-0014			
260	008	1992/06	Bldg 637 Site Investigation and Tank Removal Action, Draft Site Characterization Report, PSF	91-D-0014			
260	009	1992/10	Bldg 637 Site Investigation and Tank Removal Action, Final Site Characterization Report, PSF	91-D-0014			
260	010	1992/10	Building 637 Site Investigation and Tank Removal Action - Final Site Characterization Report Analytical Data, PSF	91-D-0014			
261	001-002	1992/10	Building 637 Site Investigation and Tank Removal Action Final Site Characterization Report Analytical Data, PSF [2 folders]	91-D-0014			
261	003	1992/11	Building 637 Site Characterization - Draft Supplemental Work Plan, PSF	91-D-0014			
261	004	1990/11	Environmental Protection & Enhancement: Cathodic Protection of Underground Storage Tanks, TN 200-1-01	91-D-0014			
261	005	1991/08	Compliance Guide for Existing Underground Storage Tank [UST] Systems, AEC [Army Corps of Engineers]	91-D-0014			
261	006	1988/08	Leak Lookout booklet, EPA [Environmental Protection Agency]	91-D-0014			
261	007	1988/09	Musts for USTs [Underground Storage Tanks] booklet, EPA [Environmental Protection Agency]	91-D-0014			
261	008	1993	Underground Storage Tank [UST] Removal PSF [Map] [Oversize separated]	91-D-0014			
261	009	1992ca.	Underground Storage Tank Removal PSF [Maps] [Oversize separated]	91-D-0014			
261	010	1991-1992	Storage Tank Removal & Hazardous Waste Remediation - GGNRA; Underground Storage Tank Removal PSF; Function Analysis for Storage Tank Removal - Tank Schedule   [Maps] [Oversize separated]	91-D-0014			
261	011	1992	Aboveground tank removal  PSF [Maps] [Oversize separated]	91-D-0014			
261	012	1992	Aboveground Tank Removal, PSF Bldg 637 [Oversize separated]	91-D-0014			
261	013		Cross reference sheet for 91-C-0009	91-D-0015			
261	014-016	1992	REPAIR FENCES AND GUARD RAIL,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA PRFTA [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	91-D-0016  91-B-0033	AB-00210-0J		
261	017	1991	PG&E Modification to GSA Contract GS-00P-86-BS-D-0002 - Electric Service to FOBK FOBR FOCR	91-F-0272			
261	018	1985-1995	PG&E GSA Contract GS-00P-86-BS-D-002 - Electrical, Natural Gas, or Steam Services	91-F-0450			
261	019	1991-1992	INSTALL GAS BYPASS CONNECTORS AND METERS PSF	91-F-0611	AF-00036-9J		
261	020	1990-1991	REPROGRAM INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM  MASTER CODES, BLDGS 1 & 516 PSF	91-M-0807	AF-00278-1J		
261	021	1991	INSTALL FAN AND REPLACE SKYLIGHT,  QUARTERS 10-B  PSF	91-M-1036	AF-00201-0J		
261	022	1991	BACKFLOW CERTIFICATION & INSPECTION,  PSF & SAN FRANCISCO CITY WATER LINES	91-M-1091	AB-00163-1J		
261	023	1991	RE-TUBE BOILER, PSF  BLDG 2, Presidio Army MUSEUM	91-M-1547	AB-00174-1J		
261	024	1991	UPGRADE INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM,  BLDG 610  PSF	91-M-1704	AY-00005-1J		
261	025	1991	EXTEND GAS MAIN  AND SERVICE TO BLDGS 1539 1599  PSF	91-M-1731			
261	026	1989-1991	LOCATE WATER LEAK,  FOBK RESERVOIR NEAR  Bldg 572	91-M-1900	BB-00213-1J		
261	027	1991	Leak test water lines from Marin Municipal Water District to East Fort Baker, EFB FOBK	91-M-1900	BB-00213-1J		
261	028	1991	REPLACE GLASS WINDOWS - BLDGS 643 926 933 1016  PSF [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated]	91-M-2035	AD-00133-0J +		
261	029	1989	Hazardous Waste Disposal, PSF Bldg 1100  LAMC	91-M-2101			
261	030	1991	REPAIR AND PAINT MAIN FLAG POLE  PSF	91-M-2134	AB-00238-1J		
262	001	1991	CALIBRATE CIRCULAR CHART FLOW RECORDER,  BLDG 1773, PSF WATER TREATMENT PLANT	91-M-2283	AB-00235-1J		
262	002	1991	CLEAN AND TV [Television] SURVEY SEWER LINE,  FOBK SHARED LINE WITH U.S. COAST GUARD [Oversize separated]	91-M-2549	BB-00205-1J		
262	003	1991	INSTALL SHUNT TRIP BREAKER FOR KITCHEN RANGE, BLDG 1539 PSF	91-M-2566	AB-01269-4J		
262	004	1991	EMERGENCY REPAIR SEWER LIFT STATION,  PSF Bldg 645	91-M-2587	AB-00331-1J		
262	005	1991	MSDS [Material Safety Data Sheets], Hach Company, Chemicals for Water Plant	91-M-2614			
262	006	1992	Hazardous Waste Disposal - Materials from Bldg 1100 LAMC	91-M-2615			
262	007	1991	CERTIFICATION of BACKFLOW DEVICES   PSF, 14TH AVENUE AT LAKE STREET AND 15TH AVENUE AT LAKE STREET	91-M-2649	AB-00163-1J		
262	008	1991	Test TILE ASBESTOS  IN ANTICIPATION OF DEMOLITION OF BUILDINGS,  PSF Bldgs 251 252 274 1186 1187	91-M-2695	AB-00100-1J		
262	009	1991	REPAIR FLOORING, BLDG 1332, PSF GENERAL'S QUARTERS	91-M-2863	AF-00413-1P		
262	010	1990-1991	TREAT STORED DIESEL FUEL,  PSF Bldg 1102 LAMC, PSF Bldgs 1260, 1264, 1349, 1802 East, 1802 West, 1802 FRONT	91-M-3325	AB-00067-0J		
262	011	1992	Hazardous Waste Disposal - Bldg 650 PSF	91-M-3326			
262	012	1991	RELOCATE AND INSTALL SMOKE DETECTORS,  BLDG 387  PSF [Oversize separated]	91-Q-0084	AP-06063-1J		
262	013	1991/08/07	Install Gas Bypass Connections & Meters IN FAMILY HOUSING, PSF 700 Area,  800 Area,  1200 Area, 1400 Area, 1700 Area [cancelled]	91-R-0029	AF-00036-9J		
262	014	1988	Repair & upgrade Army owned gas mains at PSF Family Housing	91-R-0029	AF-00036-9J		
262	015	1991	REPAIR TOTALIZER IN CIRCULAR CHART RECORDER, WATER TREATMENT PLANT,  BLDG 1773  PSF	91-R-0034	AB-00235-1J		
262	016	1991	Utilities Contract - Chinese-American School PSF, PSF Bldg 1801 1803	91-S-0006			
262	017	1991	Utilities Contract - San Francisco Public Library, PSF Bldg 1801	91-S-0007			
262	018	1991	Utilities Contract - Defense Investigative Service, PSF Bldg 35 105	91-S-0010			
262	019	1991	Utilities Contract - Federal Emergency Management Agency [FEMA], PSF Bldgs 104 105	91-S-0011			
262	020	1991	Utilities Contract - University of California at San Francisco [UCSF], PSF Bldg 1808	91-S-0012			
262	021	1991	Utilities Contract - American Federation of Government Employees, Local 1456, PSF Bldg 1225	91-S-0013			
262	022	1991	Utilities Contract - U.S. Department of Agriculture, PSF Bldg 1110	91-S-0014			
262	023	1991	Utilities Contract - Post Billeting, PSF Bldg 42 (Pershing Hall), Bldg 951 (Scott Hall), Bldg 4 (Guest Housing Quarters)	91-S-0015			
262	024	1992	REPAIR SEWER Lift PUMPS,  Bldg 205 645  PSF  [cancelled]	92-B-0017	AB-00483-2J		
262	025	1992	RENOVATE HEATING SYSTEM IN THE 1800 AREA, PSF  [cancelled]	92-B-0029	AB-10008-2P		
262	026	1992	Asbestos Abatement & DEMOLITION OF BUILDINGS IN PRESIDIO: INCLUDES PSF BLDGS 267 268 274 286 630 641 646 681 683 805 1233 1387 1389 [cancelled]	92-B-0039			
262	027		Cross reference sheet for 92-B-0065	92-B-0040			
262	028-030	1992	REMOVAL AND DISPOSAL OF CYTOTOXIC AND SHARPS WASTE, LAMC  Bldg 1100 [cancelled] [3 folders]	92-B-0065  92-B-0040	AL-02010-2J		
263	001-004	1991	RENOVATE AND REPAIR BLDGS 104 AND 105 for Accessibility PSF [4 folders]	92-C-0001  91-B-0029	FM-00003-0J		
263	005	1989-1992	PROVIDE HANDICAPPED ACCESS TO MEET UFAS [Uniform Federal Accessibility Standard] ACCESSIBILITY REQUIREMENTS,  BLDGS 104 AND 105 PSF [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated]	92-C-0001	FM-00003-0J		
263	006	1992-1993	WATER PUMP AND MOTOR  BLDG 1772 PSF, OPERATING AND MAINTENANCE MANUAL	92-C-0003			
263	007	1991-1992	REPLACE FUSES AND CONNECTOR CABLES, BLDG 610, PSF COMMISSARY [Oversize separated]	92-C-0004  92-R-0003	AY-00001-2J		
263	008-009	1992	REPAIR ROOF AT BLDG 937  FOBR [2 folders]	92-C-0009  92-R-0006	BF-00188-0J		
263	010-011	1992	REPAIR FIRE DAMAGE, FAMILY HOUSING,  BLDGS 1528-C 1528-D  PSF [2 folders]	92-C-0013  92-R-0007	AF-00232-1J		
263	012	1990-1992	REPAIR FIRE DAMAGE,  BLDGS 1528-C 1528-D  PSF	92-C-0013	AF-00232-1J		
264	001-006	1991-1993	REPLACE STEAM HEATING SYSTEM INCLUDING ASBESTOS REMOVAL, 1800 AREA PSF [Oversize separated] [6 folders]	92-C-0021  92-R-0020	AB-00313-1J		
264	007	1992	STEAM PLANT REPAIRS, RENOVATION OF HEAT DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM - 1800 Area PSF	92-C-0021	AB-10008-2P		
264	008-009	1991-1993	Repairs to 1800 AREA AND BOILER PLANT, Instruction manuals, Boiler Inspection [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	92-C-0021			
264	010	1993	Replacement of Boilers - 1800 Area, Bldg 1802 PSF	92-C-0021			
264	011	1992	Replace Boilers, PSF 1800 Area, Submittal & Instruction Manuals	92-C-0021			
264	012	1992	REPAIR ROOF DRAIN AT BLDG 35   PSF [Oversize separated]	92-C-0025  92-B-0016	AB-00487-2J		
264	013-015	1993	CLEANING AND TELEVISION [TV] SURVEY OF STORM DRAIN LINES,   PSF FOBK FOBR [3 folders]	92-C-0026  92-B-0009	AB-00450-2J  BB-00216-2J		
265	001-004	1992	TELEVISION [TV] SURVEY AND CLEAN STORM DRAINS,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR [BBC]   [4 FOLDERS]	92-C-0026	AB-00450-2J  BB-00216-2J		
265	005-006	1992	STORM DRAIN TELEVISION [TV] REPORT AND LOGS   PSF  [2 FOLDERS]	92-C-0026			
265	007	1992	STORM DRAIN TELEVISION [TV] REPORT AND LOGS, FOBK FOBR	92-C-0026			
265	008	1992	STORM DRAIN TV [Television] SURVEY, PSF FOBK FOBR, PSF VIDEOTAPES 1-3, FOBK Videotape 14, FOBR Housing VIDEOTAPE 12 [5 VHS VIEDOTAPES separated]	92-C-0026			
265	009-014	1992-1993	POTABLE WATER PUMPS REPAIR for Domestic Water System, Bldg 1772, Water Treatment Plant PSF [Oversize separated] [6 folders]	92-C-0033  92-D-0033  92-B-0027	AB-10004-2P		
265	015	1994	INSTALL RECLOSURE AND PUMPS PROJECT- PSF	92-C-0034	AB-10024-2P		
266	001-007	1992-1993	REPAIR STREET LIGHTING on Lovers' Lane - Historical Area  [including information on GGNRA dispute and SHPO involvement] [7 folders]	92-C-0035  92-B-0033	AB-00254-1J		
266	008	1989-1993	Electrical Distribution System Plan, Design & Implementation, Lighting PSF	92-C-0035	AB-00254-1J		
266	009-010	1990-1993	SUBSTATIONS SWITCH GEAR REPAIR, Bldgs 70 107 568 680 684 1449 PSF [2 folders]	92-C-0036  92-B-0024	AB-10007-2P		
266	011	1992-1993	Substations switch gear repair, PSF Bldgs 70 107 568 680 684 1449 [Oversize separated]	92-C-0036	AB-10007-2P		
266	012-013	1992	REPLACE GLASS WINDOWS IN FAMILY QUARTERS,  PSF FOBR FOMA [2 folders]	92-C-0037  92-B-0063	AF-00530-2J		
266	014	1991-1992	BROKEN WINDOW GLASS REPLACEMENT, FAMILY HOUSING QUARTERS & ADMINISTRATION BLDGS, PSF FOBK FOMA	92-C-0037	AF-00530-2J		
267	001-002	1992-1993	Repair & Replace WATER HEATER & HEAT EXCHANGE, Bldg 1806 PSF [2 folders]	92-C-0038	AB-10050-2P		
267	003-008	1992-1993	REPAIR SANITARY SEWER LINES, Storm Drains, PSF [Oversize separated] [6 folders]	92-C-0039  92-B-0028	AB-10002-2P  AB-10017 18 19 20-2P		
267	009-011	1992-1994	REPAIR SEWAGE AND STORM DRAINS PSF [Photos] [3 folders]	92-C-0039	AB-10002-2P		
267	012-014	1992-1994	REPAIR SEWAGE AND STORM DRAINS PSF [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	92-C-0039	AB-10002-2P		
268	001-003	1992-1994	Repair Sewage & Storm Drains PSF [Oversize separated]  [3 folders]	92-C-0039	AB-10002-2P		
268	004-008	1992-1994	REPAIR SEWAGE AND STORM DRAINS PSF [Oversize separated] [5 folders]	92-C-0039	AB-10002-2P		
268	009-011	1992-1994	REPAIR SEWERS AND STORM DRAINS, VARIOUS LOCATIONS PSF [Photos] [3 folders]	92-C-0039			
268	012-015	1989-1993	REPAIR SEWER STORM DRAIN SYSTEM PSF, PIM [Pipeline Insulation Method] Regulations & Manuals [Oversize separated] [4 folders]	92-C-0039	AB-10002-2P		
269	001	1992	REPAIR SEWER & STORM SYSTEM PSF	92-C-0039			
269	002-003	1992-1993	Rehabilitate Sewers, INSTALL 4-inch SEWER LINE, REPLACE 6-inch  LINE NEAR BLDG 650 PSF [2 Folders]	92-C-0039	AB-00947-4		
269	004	1994	SLIP LINE SEWERS PSF	92-C-0039	AB-10002-27		
269	005	1993	SLIP LINING sewers PSF	92-C-0039			
269	006	1993	Storm drain repairs at West Pacific Avenue & Arguello Boulevard PSF	92-C-0041	AB-10010-2P		
269	007	1992	REPAIR UNDERGROUND HEAT DISTRIBUTION System & Repair Steam lines - Phase 2, Steam Plant PSF	92-C-0043	AB-10008-2P		
269	008	1992-1995	INSTALL BOOSTER PUMP, GENERATOR SET, AND TRANSFORMER - Bldg 1400 PSF	92-C-0044			
269	009-011	1991-1995	INSTALLATION OF BOOSTER PUMP, PSF BLDG 1400, OPERATION & MAINTENANCE MANUAL   [3 FOLDERS]	92-C-0044			
269	012	1993	Installation of BOOSTER PUMP, GENERATOR SET, AND PAD MOUNTED TRANSFORMER,  BLDG 1400 PSF, OPERATIONS AND MAINTENANCE MANUALS	92-C-0044			
269	013	1993	Conduit survey & Modification for switchgear PSF	92-C-0045			
269	014-017	1993	REPLACE HANDRAILS, BASEMENT DOORS, & WALKWAYS AT VARIOUS FAMILY HOUSING, PSF 400 Area, 700 Area & Bldgs 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 42 127 128 129  [4 folders]	92-C-0047  92-B-0049	AF-00050-1J		
269	018	1989-1993	Replacing Handrails, Basement Doors, & Walkways PSF [Oversize separated]	92-C-0047	AF-00050-0J		
269	019	1990	REPLACE 12KV SWITCHGEAR & CABLE INSTALLATION PSF, INSTRUCTION MANUAL FOR VAULT STYLE GAS PUFFER SWITCH	92-C-0048			
269	020	1992	PRESIDIO POWER POLES, OPERATION AND MAINTENANCE MANUAL [Oversize separated]	92-C-0048			
270	001-002	1990-1992	Earthquake Damage: Repair Sidewalk, Water Heaters, Laundry Room, & Dry rot, PSF Bldgs 810-A  810-B  810-C  810-D [2 folders]	92-C-0050			
270	003-008	1992	INSTALL GENERATOR SET AND UPS [Uninterruptable Power Supply] UNIT, Bldg 36 PSF, Military Police Station [Photos] [6 FOLDERS]	92-C-0052  92-B-0062	AB-00519-2J		
270	009-011	1992-1993	LEAK TEST ACTIVE UNDERGROUND FUEL TANKS AND Associated PIPING Containing Hazardous Materials, PSF FOBK FOBR PRFTA [3 FOLDERS]	92-C-0054  92-B-0054	AB-00055-0J		
270	012	1992- 1993	UNDERGROUND STORAGE TANK Testing, PSF FOBK FOBR	92-C-0054  92-B-0054	AB-00055-0J		
270	013	1993	MAINTAIN RADIO FIRE ALARM Transmitters PSF	92-C-0055			
270	014	1992-1993	Update PSF Utility Maps, PHASE 2 NAKATA	92-C-0146			
271	001	1993	REPAIR OF WATER DISTRICT SYSTEM, CONCEPT STUDY	92-C-0159			
271	002	1994	REPAIR WATER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM (REPAIR RESERVOIR) - SPECIFICATION 9481, COST ESTIMATE, STRUCTURAL CALCULATIONS, ENGINEERING CONSIDERATIONS AND INSTRUCTIONS	92-C-0159			
271	003-004	1993-1994	REPAIR WATER DISTRIBUTION, Reservoir Seismic Repairs [2 folders]	92-C-0159  92-R-0056			
271	005	1993	PSF  WATER TREATMENT PLANT SEISMIC EVALUATION, Draft Report (NPS CONTRACT 1443-CX-2000-93-014)	92-C-0159			
271	006	1993	REPAIR WATER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM - ARMY CORRESPONDENCE	92-C-0159			
271	007	1992-1993	Design for Repair of Water Distribution System, Winzler Kelly, PSF	92-C-0159			
271	008	1993	PSF Water System repair, Digging Permit - Geotechnical Test Borings [Oversize separated]	92-C-0159  92-R-0056			
271	009	1993	Digging Permit - Removal of Underground storage tanks PSF [Oversize separated]	92-C-0167			
271	010	1992	REPAIRS TO SEWER LIFT STATIONS  PSF, IFB	92-C-0172  92-B-0113			
271	011	1993-1994	UPGRADE SEWER LIFT STATIONS PSF, Correspondence	92-C-0172	AB-10001-2P		
271	012	1992-1993	SEWER LIFT STATIONS Upgrade PSF	92-C-0172			
271	013	1992	REPAIRS TO SEWER LIFT STATIONS   PSF, SUBMITTALS FOR SEWAGE PUMP STATIONS	92-C-0172			
271	014	1992	REPAIRS TO SEWER LIFT STATIONS, OPERATION AND MAINTENANCE MANUALS	92-C-0172			
271	015-016	1989-1993	PAVING REPAIR, ASBESTOS ROOF REPAIRS, & UNDERGROUND STORAGE TANKS, INDEFINITE QUANTITIES [IQ] CONTRACT, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR [BBC]  [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	92-D-0006	AB-00432-2  AB-00573-3		
272	001	1992-1993	HAZARDOUS TREE TRIMMING  PSF [Oversize separated]	92-D-0010	AB-00492-2		
272	002-004	1992-1993	ASBESTOS ABATEMENT IQ [Indefinite Quantity] Contract - Removal at PSF & Sub-installations & Reserve Centers, Various buildings, PSF FOBK FOMA PRFTA HAAF USARC [3 folders]	92-D-0014  92-B-0006	AB-00431-2J		
272	005-009	1992-1994	ASBESTOS REMOVAL, Various buildings  PSF [5 FOLDERS]	92-D-0014	AB-00431-2J		
272	010-014	1993-1994	ASBESTOS ABATEMENT - MODIFICATION OF CONTRACT  - PSF FOMA FOBK HAAF & USARC  [5 FOLDERS]	92-D-0014			
273	001-002	1993-1994	ASBESTOS REMOVAL, FOMA & various PSF locations [2 folders]	92-D-0014	AB-00431-2J		
273	003	1994	ASBESTOS REMOVAL, NESCO INVOICES  (THERMAL INSULATION JACKETS, VINYL TILES)	92-D-0014			
273	004-006	1991-1994	REPAIR CHAIN-LINK FENCES & GUARD RAILS - Fence on Washington Blvd to Golf Course & Guard Rails to protect water supply of FOPO FOSC PSF; Motor Pool Fence; Fence near PSF Bldgs 311 313 1470 1778 [OS separated] [3 folders]	92-D-0015  92-B-0014	AB-00433-2J		
273	007	1993-1994	FENCE AND GUARD RAIL REPAIR PSF, IQ [Indefinite Quantity]	92-D-0015			
273	008	1992-1993	Maintenance of Elevators & Dumbwaiters at PSF	92-D-0017	AB-00469-2J		
273	009	1993	TRAFFIC SPEED LIMIT ANALYSIS,  FOBK FOBR FOMA PSF	92-D-0020			
273	010	1993-1994	UPGRADE PSF BLDG 1750 - RESERVE CENTER FOR NPS	92-D-0030			
273	011	1993	Collection Summary Report about Hazardous PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] waste from Naval Weapons Station at Seal Beach that originally came from PSF	92-D-0068			
273	012	1992	REPAIRS TO INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM ALARM,  PSF BLDG 36	92-F-0340	AB-00486-2J		
273	013		Cross reference sheet for 92-M-2585	92-M-0315			
273	014	1991-1992	CLEAN SEWER LINES IN PSF [1 VHS VIDEOTAPE separated] [Oversize separated]	92-M-0421			
273	015	1991	HAZMAT [Hazardous Material] DATA SHEETS, MSDS [Material Safety Data Sheets]	92-M-0567			
273	016	1990-1992	INSTALL MANHOLE AND HANDHOLE COVERS FOR DEAERATING TANK, PSF  BLDG 1040	92-M-0870	AB-80035-0J		
273	017	1992	CLEAN STORM DRAINS NEAR  BLDG 1044  PSF	92-M-0916	AB-00443-2J		
273	018	1989-1992	CLEAR STORM DRAIN NEAR BLDG 99  PSF	92-M-0983	AB-00363-2J		
273	019	1989-1992	REPAIR BOILER #4,  BLDG 1040  PSF [Oversize separated]	92-M-1328	AB-00184-1J		
273	020	1992	INSPECT AND ADJUST WATER METERS  FOBR	92-M-1445	AB-00495-2J		
273	021	1992	SURVEY GAS LINES  FOBK FOBR [Oversize separated]	92-M-1544	BB-00217-2J		
273	022	1992	INSTALL VENT COVERS,  BLDG 1770 PSF [Oversize separated]	92-M-1555	AB-00445-2J		
273	023	1992	Install vent covers & hasps on hatches, Bldg 1770 Water plant	92-M-1555	AB-00445-2J		
273	024	1992	WATER LINES SURVEY FOBK FOBR	92-M-1626	BB-00222-2J		
273	025	1992	REPAIR PUMP STATION #205, PUMP #1, PSF BLDGS 205 645	92-M-1789  92-B-0017  92-Q-0155	AB-00483-2J		
273	026	1992	Repair & service sewage pump at lift station, PSF Bldg 205	92-M-1789	AB-00483-2J		
274	001	1991-1992	INSTALL MOTOROLA RADIO EQUIPMENT in FIRE DEPARTMENT VEHICLES	92-M-1790	AB-00409-2J		
274	002	1992	REPAIR WATER LEAK  FOBK	92-M-1915	BB-00223-2J		
274	003	1992	Repair water leak on 6-inch main line west of Baker-Barry Tunnel, FOBK FOBR	92-M-1915	BB-00223-2J		
274	004	1992	LOCATE 3-inch WATER LINE BEHIND BLDG 1347 PSF [Oversize separated]	92-M-1974	AB-00460-2J		
274	005	1991-1992	MAINTAIN WATER SOFTENER, Bldg 1047 PSF	92-M-2149	AB-92022-2J		
274	006	1993	Request for Approval of UNAUTHORIZED COMMITMENT - Salt for Water Softener at LAMC Laundry & Boiler Plant	92-M-2149	AB-92022-2J		
274	007	1992	UPGRADE LAWN SPRINKLER SYSTEM, BLDG 1   PSF [Oversize separated]	92-M-2190	AB-00647-2J		
274	008	1992	INSTALL BYPASS LINE, CLEAN & SANITIZE SANDTRAP AND LINE - WELL NO. 13,  PSF BLDG 1772, 1700 AREA [Oversize separated]	92-M-2238	AB-00509-2J		
274	009	1992	Install bypass line, clean & sanitize line for well #13 and sand trap, PSF 1700 Area	92-M-2238	AB-00509-2J		
274	010	1992	ANALYZE DRINKING WATER SAMPLE,  PSF PRFTA	92-M-2382	AB-00518-2		
274	011	1992	Report of Technical Inspection & Test for Emergency Generator systems, PSF Bldgs 34 38 1100	92-M-2383			
274	012	1992-1993	Contract Status: Hazardous Waste Disposal	92-M-2397 92-M-2642  92-M-2760 +			
274	013	1992	Hazardous Waste Disposal	92-M-2397			
274	014	1992	TREE EVALUATION OF TRIMMED TREES, Tree Valuation Report	92-M-2585  92-M-0315	AB-00492-2J		
274	015	1992	TREE EVALUATION OF TRIMMED TREES PSF	92-M-2588  92-M-2585	AB-00492-2J		
274	016	1992	Report of Generator set malfunction, Bldg 34 PSF	92-M-2614			
274	017	1992	Repair water damage caused by fire sprinkler failure in Room 3111, PSF Bldg 1801	92-M-2630	AB-00543-2J		
274	018	1992	Hazardous Waste Disposal PSF - Contracting Officer's Representative [COR] Appointment	92-M-2642			
274	019	1993	Hazardous Waste Manifests	92-M-2760			
274	020	1993	Billing Package of Presidio Project [Hazardous Waste]	92-M-2760			
274	021	1992-1993	PREVENTIVE MAINTENANCE CONTRACT FOR ALARM SYSTEMS AT RESERVOIRS AND LIFT STATIONS  FOBK FOBR  PSF [Oversize separated]	92-M-2773	AB-00535-2J		
274	022	1992	Maintenance of HALON 1301 FIRE PROTECTION SYSTEM, FOBK PSF Bldgs 34 39 67 102 105 637 650 1100 1110	92-M-2789	AB-00494-2J		
274	023		Cross reference sheet for 92-M-2397	92-Q-0296			
274	024	1992	WATER System Repair & Study	92-R-0036			
274	025		Cross reference sheet for 92-C-0159	92-R-0056			
274	026	1992	Bldg 637 Aboveground Tank Removal & Underground Storage Tank Removal	92-R-0092			
274	027	1992/09	PSF Bldg 637 Aboveground Tank Removal & Underground Storage Tank Removal, IFB Amendment	92-R-0092			
274	028	1992/09	PSF Bldg 637 Aboveground Tank Removal & Underground Storage Tank Removal, IFB Amendment	92-R-0092			
274	029		Cross reference sheet for AR-06039-2J	93-B-0020			
274	030	1993	RENOVATION OF FIRE HOUSE, PSF BLDG 218,  PLAN TO INSTALL NEW EXHAUST SYSTEM, WALL PARTITIONS [cancelled 09/1993]	93-B-0024	AB-00611-3J		
274	031	1993	ASBESTOS ABATEMENT  PSF	93-B-0025	AB-00647-3		
275	001-002	1993	REPAIR WATER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM  PSF, IFB AND MODIFICATIONS [2 folders]	93-B-0104			
275	003	1993	REPAIR OF WATER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM PSF, CONCEPT STUDY	93-B-0104			
275	004-005	1993	REPAIR WATER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM PSF, Design Analysis, VOLUME 1 [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]	93-B-0104			
275	006-007	1992-1993	REPAIR WATER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM PSF, Design Analysis, VOLUME 2; Water System Study [2 FOLDERS]	93-B-0104			
275	008-010	1993	REPAIR WATER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM PSF, Design Analysis, VOLUME 3 including Water Meter Field Review [3 FOLDERS]	93-B-0104			
275	011	1993	WATER SYSTEM REPAIRS PSF, COST ESTIMATE	93-B-0104			
275	012	1993-1999	Repair of Water Distribution System, WATER DISTRIBUTION PROJECT,  WINZLER & KELLY / BAY PACIFIC	93-B-0104			
275	013	1993	REPAIR WATER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM PSF, MEETING RECORD	93-B-0104			
275	014-015	1992-1993	REPAIR SANITARY SEWER, FOBK 500 Area, FOBR 800 Area [Photos] [2 Folders]	93-C-0003  92-B-0048	BF-00655-2  BF-00656-2J		
276	001-004	1992-1993	Repair Sanitary Sewer, FOBK 500 Area, FOBR 800 Area [Oversize separated] [4 folders]	93-C-0003  92-B-0048	BF-00655-2  BF-00656-2J		
276	005	1993	REPAIRS TO SANITARY SEWER SYSTEM, FOBK FOBR [Oversize separated]	93-C-0003			
276	006	1992	Replace sewer laterals for 800 Area of FOBR Family Housing	93-C-0003	BF-00656-2J		
276	007	1992	REPLACE GAS FURNACE & Wall Heaters, 1500 AREA PSF [Oversize separated]	93-C-0004  93-R-0004	AF-00679-2J		
276	008	1992-1993	REPLACE GAS FURNACE, BLDG 910 PSF [Oversize separated]	93-C-0011  93-Q-0102	AP-06110-2J		
276	009	1993	REPLACE HOT WATER HEATING COIL for Roof-Mounted Heating & Ventilating Unit, BLDG 50  PSF	93-C-0012  93-Q-0103	AP-06117-3J		
276	010	1993	REPLACE HOT WATER HEATING COIL, BLDG 50 PSF [Oversize separated]	93-C-0012	AP-06117-3J		
276	011-014	1993	PREPARE HAZARDOUS WASTE FOR REMOVAL & DISPOSAL AT PSF AND SUB-INSTALLATIONS [4 folders]	93-C-0015  93-R-0009	P7KDEM-3070-5357		
277	001-005	1994	Replace Steam & Hot Water Boilers & Gas Furnaces, Bldgs 603 649 1242 1334 PSF [Oversize separated] [5 folders]	93-C-0018  93-B-0040	AB-00570-3J		
277	006	1991-1994	BOILER & HEATER REPLACEMENT, Bldgs 603 649 1242 1334 PSF	93-C-0018	AB-00570-3J		
277	007-008	1993-1994	MAINTENANCE OF COMPUTER AUTOMATION SYSTEM IN BLDG 1100 - LAIR [LAMC]  [2 FOLDERS]	93-C-0019			
277	009	1993-1994	INSTALL 4-inch GAS MAIN for Family Housing at East Fort Baker [EFB] FOBK [Oversize separated]	93-C-0024  93-B-0019	AB-00599-3J		
277	010-011	1992-1993	REPLACE FORCED AIR FURNANCE, PSF Bldgs 35 87 103-B & FOCR Bldg 1045 [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	93-C-0025  93-R-0012	AP-00001-3J		
277	012-014	1993-1994	STORM DRAIN REPAIRS PSF FOBK [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	93-C-0026  93-B-0021	AB-00637-3J		
278	001	1993-1994	REPAIR STORM LINES PSF FOBK	93-C-0026	AB-00637-3J		
278	002	1993-1994	CARPET INSTALLATION, PSF Bldg 50, OFFICERS' CLUB [NPS project]	93-C-0027  93-B-0010			
278	003-007	1993-1994	REPLACEMENT OF SEWER LATERALS, Administration Buildings, Family Housing, General's Quarters PSF [Oversize separated] [5 folders]	93-C-0028  93-B-0031	AB-00683-3J  AF-00927-3J		
278	008	1993	REPLACEMENT OF LATERAL SANITARY SEWER LINES  PSF [Oversize separated]	93-C-0028	AB-00683-3J  AF-00927-3		
278	009	1993-1994	SEWER LATERAL REPAIRS PSF [Oversize separated]	93-C-0028	AF-00927-35		
278	010	1993/07	Site-Specific Safety & Health Plan, PSF Bldgs 231 & 937 Areas, Quarterly Groundwater Monitoring, Draft	93-C-0069			
278	011	1993/07	Site-Specific Sampling Plan, Bldgs 231 and 937 Areas, Quarterly Groundwater Monitoring - Draft - PSF	93-C-0069			
278	012	1993	PSF Bldg 231 and 937 Areas,  Quarterly Groundwater Monitoring Report (July 1993), Volume 1	93-C-0069			
278	013-014	1993	PSF Bldg 231 & 937 Areas, Quarterly Groundwater Monitoring Report (July 1993), Volume 2 [2 folders]	93-C-0069			
278	015	1993-1994	PSF Bldg 231 and 937 Areas, Quarterly Groundwater Monitoring Report (October 1993), Volume 1	93-C-0069			
279	001-003	1993-1994	PSF Bldg 231 and 937 Areas, Quarterly Groundwater Monitoring Report (October 1993), Volume 2 [3 folders]	93-C-0069			
279	004	1994/02	PSF Bldg 1349:  Site Investigation	93-C-0069			
279	005	1994/02	Work Plan for Interim Action at PSF Building 1827 [Bldg 1827 Demolition]	93-C-0069			
279	006	1994	Digging Permits: Storm drain repairs - PSF Bldg 637; Install monitoring well & other work - PSF Bldg 937; Demolition PSF Bldg 1827, Underground Storage Tanks; Fuel Distribution System; Utilities [Oversize separated]	93-C-0069			
279	007-009	1995/11	Phase 1 Investigation Report, Fuel Distribution System, PSF, Draft [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	93-C-0069			
279	010	1995/11	Addendum to Site-Specific Work Plan, Storage Tanks of Unsubstantiated Locations, PSF	93-C-0069			
279	011-012	1996/01	Basewide Corrective Action Plan, PSF, Final [Oversize separated]  [2 folders]	93-C-0069			
280	001-003	1996/07	Basewide Groundwater Monitoring Plan, PSF, Draft  [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	93-C-0069			
280	004-006	1997/06	Basewide Groundwater Monitoring Plan, Attachments F.11-F.17, PSF, Draft  [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	93-C-0069			
280	007	1999/09	Petroleum Sites Clean up Program - Outdoor Underground Storage Tanks (Round 1 Group 3 Sites) - Draft Final Mini-Corrective Action Plans	93-C-0069			
280	008	1994	REPAIR WATER Distribution System (RESERVOIR) PSF, IFB & Modifications	93-C-0114  94-B-0074			
280	009-011	1992	Repair WATER DISTRIBUTION System PSF [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	93-C-0114  93-B-0104	AB-10021-2P +		
281	001-005	1993-1994	REPAIRS TO WATER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM PSF, CORRESPONDENCE [Oversize separated] [5 folders]	93-C-0114  94-B-0074	AB-10021-2P		
281	006	1993	Sampling and Analysis of Drinking Water PSF	93-D-0001			
281	007-009	1992-1993	REPAIR TO KITCHEN CABINETS, IQ [Indefinite Quantity], PSF [Oversize separated] [3 folders]	93-D-0002  92-B-0055	AF-00675-2J		
281	010-011	1993-1994	PAVING Contract, Indefinite Quantity [IQ], PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR  [2 folders]	93-D-0008  93-B-0026	AP-00573-3J		
281	012	1993	Paving Repair, INDEFINITE QUANTITY [IQ], PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR	93-D-0008  93-B-0026	AB-00573-3J		
281	013	1994	Paving Repair, Digging Permit - Storm Drain Crossings - PSF West Pacific Avenue	93-D-0008			
281	014	1994	PAVING Repair, IQ [Indefinite Quantity], PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR [Oversize separated]	93-D-0008	AB-00573-3J		
281	015-016	1993-1995	REMODELING KITCHEN CABINETS IN FAMILY QUARTERS AND OTHER BUILDINGS AT PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR, Indefinite Quantity [IQ] Contract [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	93-D-0010  93-B-0020	AB-00642-3J		
281	017	1993	TRIM AND REMOVAL OF TREES & STUMPS PSF [Oversize separated]	93-D-0011  93-R-0014			
282	001-006	1994	ASBESTOS ABATEMENT PROJECT BY FARC, INCORPORATED - PSF, Submittals [6 Folders]	93-D-0013			
282	007	1992	EMERGENCY REPAIR TO CLEAR THE SEWER LINE at PSF, TV [Television] Survey at Qtrs 2 FOMA	93-M-0013			
282	008	1992-1993	LOCATE 2 WATER LINES AT FOMA QTRS 2  [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated]	93-M-0015	UF-00763-2P		
282	009	1993	Television [TV] Survey of Sanitary Sewer Lines: PSF Bldg 1337 TO RALSTON AVENUE [1 VHS Videotape separated]	93-M-0208			
282	010		Cross reference sheet for 92-M-2397	93-M-0224			
282	011	1992	ELECTRICAL REPAIRS for Pump #1 at Water Plant, Bldg 1773 PSF	93-M-0407	AB-00553-3J		
282	012	1992	REPAIR GAS LEAKS FOBK FOBR [Oversize separated]	93-M-0447	AB-00546-2J		
282	013	1992	Repair gas leaks at or near FOBK Bldgs 508-B, 532-A, 532-B, 548-A, 603, 606-B, 607-B, 629, 637, 644, Merrill & Seiter Road, McReynolds & Seiter Road & FOBR Bldgs 838-B, 858-B, 862-A, 862-B, 866-A	93-M-0447	AB-00546-2J		
282	014	1992	REPAIR PUMP BLDG 1784 PSF: SEWAGE SLUDGE REMOVAL, TRANSPORT, & DISPOSITION	93-M-0549	AB-00453-2J		
282	015	1992	SEWAGE SLUDGE REMOVAL, TRANSPORT, & DISPOSITION, PSF BLDG 1794	93-M-0557			
282	016	1991-1993	REPAIR FIREPLACE, BLDG 1299 PSF, Log Cabin	93-M-0621	AP-06082-1J		
282	017	1992-1993	Renovation of Bldg 386, PSF Library, for use as new Youth Activities Building: CARPET BLDG 386 [Oversize separated]	93-M-0636	AB-00565-3J		
282	018	1992	Renovation of Library, to be used as new Youth Activities Building, PSF Bldg 386	93-M-0636	AB-00565-3J		
282	019	1993	CERTIFICATION & REPAIR of BACKFLOW PREVENTION DEVICES [BFP], PSF Lombard Gate & PHSH [Public Health Service Hospital] entrance area (1800 Area)	93-M-0648	FE-93006-3J		
282	020	1992-1993	REPAIR & Install SIGNS,  PSF BLDGS 901 920 923 933 934 935 937,  900 AREA BUILDING USE	93-M-0785	AD-00002-3J		
282	021-022	1993	Hazardous Waste Disposal PSF [2 folders]	93-M-0963			
282	023	1993	Hazardous Waste Disposal - Request for Alternate Contracting Officer Representative [COR]	93-M-0968			
282	024	1991	Repair or replace underground cable for primary distribution system, FOBK near Bldg 603	93-M-0970	BB-00169-1J		
282	025		Cross reference sheet for 94-M-0418	93-M-1016			
283	001	1993	FABRICATE DOG LITTER SIGNS   [Dog waste pick-up] [Oversize separated]	93-M-1116	AB-00600-3J		
283	002	1993	REPLACE DAMAGED GAS FURNACE, BLDG 45 PSF [Oversize separated]	93-M-1135	AW-42024-3J		
283	003	1993	CONSTRUCTION OF INTERIOR CHAIN-LINK FENCES & GATES in Vault Room, Bldg 222 PSF [Oversize separated]	93-M-1145	AO-00290-3J		
283	004	1993	REPAIR 2 SETS OF DOUBLE FRONT ENTRANCE DOORS, BLDGS 1029 & 1030 PSF	93-M-1263	AL-00006-3J		
283	005	1993	REMOVE SAND FROM the Domestic Water Supply RESERVOIR near BLDG 1770 PSF	93-M-1311	AB-93076-3J		
283	006	1993-1994	REMOVE TREE STUMPS near BLDG 300, Presidio Golf Course [Oversize separated]	93-M-1312	GC-00004-3J		
283	007	1993	Install METAL SIGN, Bldg 602 FOBK, "Award Winning Community of Excellence" with Department of Army Eagle Seal & 91st Division Patch, Insignia decals [Oversize separated]	93-M-1330	BZ-00029-3J		
283	008	1993	Repair & replace 4-inch condensate line in crossover storm pit, LAIR	93-M-1331	AB-00639-3J		
283	009	1993	LOCATE ISOLATION VALVES & SURROUNDING WATER LINES & CONNECTIONS NEAR Bldg 510, PSF	93-M-1351	AB-00446-2J		
283	010	1993	REMOVE TREE, QTRS 1337 PSF	93-M-1361	AF-09032-3J		
283	011	1993	Secure EVIDENCE STORAGE AREA, Bldg 122, PSF, Military Police Investigations Section to relocate to PSF Bldg 122 [Photos] [Oversize separated]	93-M-1367	AO-05523-3J		
283	012	1993	Secure area for evidence storage room, Bldg 122 PSF	93-M-1367	AO-05523-3J		
283	013	1993	SIGNS FABRICATION FOR PRESIDIO GATE with Presidio Crest, Presidio Boulevard & West Pacific Avenue	93-M-1439	AB-00705-3J		
283	014	1993	GAS SERVICE LINE RELOCATION from center of road to Northwest corner of Bldg 644 PSF	93-M-1442			
283	015	1993	CONDENSATE STORM DRAIN RETURN LINE REPAIR, GENERAL KENNEDY AVENUE & Thornbury Avenue, PSF	93-M-1450	AB-00690-3J		
283	016	1989-1993	DREDGING OF LOBOS CREEKS & removal of debris, PSF 1700 AREA [Photos]	93-M-1470  90-M-0860	AB-93086-3J  BG-00019-9J		
283	017	1993	TREE REMOVAL by Bldg 1244 & southwest corner of Bldg 1100, PSF	93-M-1514	AB-00704-3J		
283	018	1993	TREE REMOVAL, LINCOLN Boulevard across from San Francisco National Cemetery main entrance PSF	93-M-1530	AB-00712-3J		
283	019	1993	SEWAGE SLUDGE PUMP  REMOVAL, TRANSPORT, & DEPOSIT, LIFT #205, PSF BLDG 1794 [Oversize separated]	93-M-1576	AB-00453-2J		
283	020	1993-1994	SERVICE & MAINTAIN DISPLACER TYPE LIQUID LEVEL ALARM INDICATOR SWITCHES AT PSF FOBK FOBR [Oversize separated]	93-M-1590	AB-00651-3J		
283	021	1993	Identify WATER LEAK LOCATION NEAR BLDGS 1040 & 1047 PSF	93-M-1614	AB-93003-3J		
283	022	1992-1994	SHOWER FLOOR Repair, BLDGS 100-A 100-B PSF, Floor leaking into Boiler Room below causing structural damage [Oversize separated]	93-M-1623	AH-00011-2J		
283	023	1992	Repair floor of shower: water leaks into boiler room in basement, Bldg 100 PSF	93-M-1623	AH-00011-2J		
283	024	1993-1994	INSTALL GAS METERS, Bldgs 405 407 533 601 602 623 FOBK [Oversize separated]	93-M-1624	BB-00238-3J		
283	025	1993	CONSTRUCT GREASE INTERCEPTOR, Manhole Removal, BLDG 50 PSF [Oversize separated]	93-M-1628	AB-00680-3J		
284	001	1993	Analysis of Cost of Providing Sewer Service PSF	93-P-9107			
284	002	1993	HAZARDOUS WASTE REMOVAL AND DISPOSAL AT PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR  [cancelled]	93-Q-0106			
284	003	1993	Hazardous Waste Disposal PSF	93-Q-0138			
284	004	1993	Water Samples & Fluoride analyses PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR	93-Q-0141			
284	005-008	1992-1993	HAZARDOUS WASTE MATERIAL REMOVAL AND DISPOSAL AT PSF AND Sub-installations [4 folders]	93-R-0007	AB-00468-2J		
284	009	1993	TREE TRIMMING IQ [Indefinite Quantity] CONTRACT, TREE AND STUMP REMOVAL, PSF	93-R-0014	AB-00714-3J		
284	010	1993	TREE TRIMMING  PSF [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated]	93-R-0014			
284	011	1992-1993	UTILITY CONTRACTS - PSF FY-93	93-S-0001 thru 93-S-0026			
284	012	1993-1994	CAPPING AND SEALING OF WATER WELLS, PSF Lobos Creek [Oversize separated]	94-B-0003	AB-00650-3J		
284	013	1994	ASBESTOS AND LEAD-BASED PAINT REMOVAL,  BLDGS 1801 1802  PSF, IFB	94-B-0098			
284	014	1994	SANITARY SEWER REPAIRS  PSF, Job Hazard: Asbestos, IFB	94-B-0114			
284	015	1993-1994	REPLACE WATER BOILER, PSF Bldg 35 [Oversize separated]	94-C-0007  94-B-0001	AB-00692-3J		
284	016	1994/08	REPLACEMENT OF WATER BOILER AT BLDG 35  PSF, SUBMITTAL	94-C-0007	AB-00692-3J		
284	017	1994	Install HEATING VENTILATION SYSTEM, PSF  BLDGS 34 38 39 [Oversize separated]	94-C-0009	AH-01826-4J		
284	018	1994	INSTALL HEATING SYSTEM,  BLDG 39  AND EXHAUST FANS  BLDGS 34 38 39 - PSF	94-C-0009  94-C-0010  94-B-0012 +			
284	019	1994	CEILING INSTALLATION FOR PSF BLDGS 38 39 [Oversize separated]	94-C-0010  94-B-0013	AH-01826-4J		
284	020	1994	REPLACEMENT OF CEILING TILE, Seismic Reinforcement, Painting, BLDG 605  PSF [Oversize separated]	94-C-0133  94-B-0014	AB-00070-4J  OR  AX-00070-4J		
285	001-002	1994	BOILER MAINTENANCE & Repair of Heating Systems - PSF FOBK  [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	94-D-0001	AB-00645-3J		
285	003	1994	MAINTENANCE OF HEATING EQUIPMENT FOR ADMINISTRATIVE BUILDINGS AND FAMILY HOUSING AT PSF FOBK FOBR	94-D-0001			
285	004	1993-1994	MAINTENANCE AND SERVICE FOR FORCED AIR FURNACES, PSF various buildings: Contract, SPECIFICATIONS, CORRESPONDENCE	94-D-0001  93-B-0027			
285	005-006	1994	MAINTENANCE AND SERVICE FOR FORCED AIR FURNACES, WALL HEATERS, BOILERS: INSPECTION REPORTS - PSF FOBK FOBR [2 folders]	94-D-0001	AB-00645-3J		
285	007-008	1994	Maintenance & Repairs to Heating System & Hot Water tanks - PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR - INVOICES & Reports FROM R.S. PARIS Inc. [2 folders]	94-D-0001			
285	009-011	1992-1994	MAINTENANCE AND SERVICE for HEATING by R.S. PARIS Inc., PSF various buildings [3 FOLDERS]	94-D-0001  93-B-0027	AB-00645-3J		
285	012	1994	HNTB Corporation mailing envelope	94-D-1000			
285	013	1994/05	FACILITY SUMMARIES,  PSF  BLDGS 1 TO 1158, 300 Area, & 500 Area Housing   [3 different copies]	94-D-1000			
285	014	1994/05	One Line Facility Drawings, PSF Bldgs 1 to 1158, 300 Area, & 500 Area Housing - floor plans, HNTB Corporation [Oversize separated]	94-D-1000			
285	015	1994/10	FACILITY SUMMARIES,  PSF  BLDGS 1 TO 1710   - HNTB Corporation	94-D-1000			
286	001	1995	Raster Files & Vector Files - PSF Box 1 through Box 31 [313 3.5-inch floppy disks in 31 disk boxes]	94-D-1000			
287	001	1994/10	VECTOR AND RASTER FILE INDEX [Drawing Index], PSF  BLDGS 1 TO 1700	94-D-1000			
287	002	1994/10	VECTOR DRAWINGS,  PSF  BLDGS 1 TO 1710  - floor plans, HNTB Corp. [Oversize separated]	94-D-1000			
287	003	1995/02	Facility Summary, PSF Bldgs 1 to 1710, HNTB Corporation, Final Submittal	94-D-1000			
287	004	1995/02	Vector & Raster File Index [Drawing Index], PSF, HNTB Corporation, Final Submittal	94-D-1000			
287	005	1995/02	Vector Drawings, PSF Bldgs 1 to 1710, HNTB Corporation, Final Submittal [Oversize separated]	94-D-1000			
287	006	1993	REPAIR & Install SEWER LATERALS AT PSF BLDGS 1261 1262 1527	94-M-0087  92-C-0039	AF-00947-4J  AB-10002-2P		
287	007	1993	FABRICATE 12 PRESIDIO CREST SIGNS FOR PSF GATES	94-M-0172	AB-00705-3J		
287	008	1993	Analysis of Drinking Water - BACTERIAL COLIFORM REPORTS, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR	94-M-0174			
287	009	1993-1994	Install "MP VEH ONLY" SIGNS [Military Police Vehicles] on guard rail in PMO [Provost Marshal Office] Parking lot	94-M-0178	AO-00034-3J		
287	010	1993	Construct 11 signs to mount on guard rail in PMO [Provost Marshal Office] parking lot for MP Emergency Vehicles [Military Police], "MP VEH ONLY", PSF Bldg 36	94-M-0178	AO-00034-3J		
287	011	1993-1994	INSTALL CROSSOVER STEAM SUPPLY LINES, Bldg 1802 PSF [Oversize separated]	94-M-0192	AB-00720-3J		
287	012	1994	BACTERIOLOGICAL ANALYSIS of Drinking Water: TOTAL COLIFORM AND ESCHERICHIA COLI [E-Coli], PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR	94-M-0250			
287	013	1994	BACTERIAL COLIFORM REPORTS - Analysis of drinking water, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR	94-M-0250			
287	014	1993-1994	Construct GLASS WIND SCREEN Enclosure, GAS SERVICE STATION, Bldg 206 PSF [Oversize separated]	94-M-0256	AX-00037-3J		
287	015	1994	CLEANING & VIDEOTAPING [Television (TV) Survey] OF SEWER LINES, FOPO PSF [Oversize separated]	94-M-0275  94-M-0437  92-C-0039 +	AB-10002-2P  AF-00747-4J		
287	016	1994	LOCATE SEWER LATERALS - BLDGS 56, 57 PSF	94-M-0275	AF-00947-4J		
287	017	1994	CLEAN SEWAGE LEAK DEBRIS FROM CRAWL SPACE, Bldg 1100 LAMC  [Hazardous Material]	94-M-0302	AB-00763-4J		
287	018	1994	BALLUSTER & HANDRAIL REPLACEMENT & REFURBISHMENT, Bldg 42 PSF - Interior Stairways Pershing Hall [Oversize separated]	94-M-0362	BQ-00064-4J		
287	019	1994	DECONTAMINATION OF FUEL TANKS - PSF Bldgs 38 1100	94-M-0401	AL-00020-4J		
287	020-021	1992-1994	LOAD TESTING AND MINOR REPAIRS OF EMERGENCY DIESEL GENERATOR, Bldg 34 PSF [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	94-M-0418  93-M-1016  92-M-2383	AB-00544-2J		
287	022	1994	SURVEY GAS LINES FOBK FOBR PSF [Oversize separated]	94-M-0427	BB-00252-4J  AB-00761-4J		
287	023		Cross reference sheet for 94-M-0275	94-M-0437			
287	024	1994	REPLACEMENT OF 4-inch STEAM CONDENSATE LINE, BLDGS 1040 1047 PSF	94-M-0449  94-Q-0123	AB-00071-45		
287	025	1994	STEAM CONDENSATE LINE REPLACEMENT - Between Bldgs 1040 and 1047 PSF	94-M-0449	AB-00771-4J		
287	026	1994	REPLACE STEAM VALVE & Condensate Lines & Fittings, PSF including NEAR CORNER OF O'REILLY AVENUE AND EDIE ROAD	94-M-0449	AB-00781-4J  AB-00784-4J		
287	027	1994	REPAIR GAS LINE BEHIND  BLDG 284  PSF	94-M-0462	AB-00761-4J		
287	028	1994	REPAIR WATER LEAK IN 8-inch WATER LINE SOUTH OF PSF BLDG 788 PARKING LOT	94-M-0469			
287	029	1994	HAZARDOUS MATERIAL REMOVAL from Crawl Space, Bldg 1100 LAMC [Hazardous Material: Possibly sewage, photo lab chemicals, lye]	94-M-1342	AB-00773-4J		
287	030	1994	Evaluate & remove contaminants located in crawl space under Bldg 1100 LAMC, former Photographic Lab, probably includes raw sewage, photographic chemicals, & sterilization chemicals	94-M-1342	AB-00773-4J		
287	031	1994	REPAIR GAS LINE VALVE, FERNANDEZ STREET AND QUARRY ROAD, PSF	94-M-6491			
287	032-033	1995	UPGRADE PSF BUILDING 1750, IFB - VOLUMES 1 & 2 [2 folders]	95-B-0077			
288	001-004	1996/02	Asbestos Abatement - Work Plan/Site Safety & Health Plan, PSF Bldgs 312 338 516 651 723 767 813 1040 1051 1152 1217 1230 1268 1279 1330 1389 1399 1575 1705 1708 1810 [4 folders]	95-D-0001			
288	005-008	1996/02	Work Plan/Site Safety & Health Plan, Asbestos Abatement of PSF Bldgs 1 34 50 87 312 516 723B 733-B 767 813 1040 1051 1152 1216 1217 1218 1230 1268 1279 1399 1705-D 1810  [4 folders]	95-D-0001			
288	009	1996/10	Basewide Materials Handling Plan, PSF	95-D-0001			
288	010-011	1997/07	Report of Petroleum Hydrocarbon Bioassay & Point of Compliance Concentration Determinations, Saltwater Ecological Protection Zone, PSF [2 folders]	95-D-0001			
288	012	1998/10	Site Investigation Work Plan - Commissary/Post Exchange Study Area, PSF [Oversize separated]	95-D-0001			
289	001-003	1998/11	Petroleum Tank Closure & Recommended Site Action Report, Presidio Fuel Tank Removal Program, PSF, Volume 1 - Report & Appendix A  [3 folders]	95-D-0001			
289	004-005	1998/11	Petroleum Tank Closure & Recommended Site Action Report, Presidio Fuel Tank Removal Program, PSF, Volume 2 - Appendices B-C  [2 folders]	95-D-0001			
289	006-008	1999/04	Quality Control Summary Report, Fill Site No. 7, PSF, Volume 1, Report, Appendices A, B (Part 1)  [3 folders]	95-D-0001			
289	009-011	1999/04	Quality Control Summary Report, Fill Site No. 7, PSF, Volume 2, Appendix B (Part 2)  [3 folders]	95-D-0001			
290	001-003	1999/04	Quality Control Summary Report, Fill Site No. 7, PSF, Volume 3, Appendices C-G  [3 folders]	95-D-0001			
290	004-006	1999/05	Quality Control Summary Report, DEH [Directorate of Engineering & Housing], PSF, Volume 1, Report, Appendices A, B (Part 1)  [3 folders]	95-D-0001			
290	007-009	1999/05	Quality Control Summary Report, DEH [Directorate of Engineering & Housing], PSF, Volume 2, Appendix B (Part 2)  [3 folders]	95-D-0001			
290	010-012	1999/05	Quality Control Summary Report, DEH [Directorate of Engineering & Housing], PSF, Volume 3, Appendix B (Part 3)  [3 folders]	95-D-0001			
291	001-003	1999/05	Quality Control Summary Report, DEH [Directorate of Engineering & Housing], PSF, Volume 4, Appendices B (Part 4) & C-F [1 CD]  [3 folders]	95-D-0001			
291	004-005	1999/05	Fuel Distribution System Closure Report, PSF, Volume 1  [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	95-D-0001			
291	006	1999/06	Quality Control Summary Report, Fuel Distribution System PSF, Volume 1, Report, Appendices A-C, D (Part 1)	95-D-0001			
291	007-009	1999/06	Quality Control Summary Report, Fuel Distribution System PSF, Volume 2, Appendices D (Part 2), E  [3 folders]	95-D-0001			
291	010-012	1999/06	Quality Control Summary Report, Fuel Distribution System PSF, Volume 3, Appendix F  [3 folders]	95-D-0001			
292	001-003	1999/06	Soil Remediation Closure Report, Crissy Field Area, PSF [Media: 1 CD] [3 folders]	95-D-0001			
292	003A	1997-1998	Statement of Work [SOW] for Housing Maintenance, Repair, and Management of 306 Family Housing Units	97-R-0086			
292	004	1987	Design Tier Driving Range, Presidio Golf Course		A5-00013-7J		
292	005	1993	Exit sign & Emergency lights & Electrical Upgrade at Bldgs 1201 1202 1203 1204 1205 1206 1207 1208 1214 1216 1218 PSF		AB-00001-0J		
292	006	1993	Install drapes & rods, PSF Bldgs 101-A, 101-B for new occupants: Law Enforcement Company [LEC]		AB-00005-3J		
292	007-008	1989	EARTHQUAKE DAMAGES,  PSF Various Bldgs [2 folders]		AB-00006-0P		
292	009	1989	PUMP NO. 1 REPAIRS   PSF [Earthquake damage]		AB-00006-0P		
292	010	1986	Replace insulating brick & block on left rear wall #3 boiler, PSF Bldg 1040 Boiler Plant		AB-00008-7J		
292	011	1989	Install Radon Detectors in family housing units, troops barracks, child care center, and hospitals at PSF - Test Program		AB-00009-0J		
292	012	1989	Dispose of Hazardous Waste from various locations, PSF		AB-00012-0J		
292	013	1989	Remove hot water storage tank, secure and rehang expansion tank, Replace Hot water heater, PSF Bldg 210		AB-00013-0J		
292	014	1989	Identify and mark main water valves on PSF, FOMA, FOBK, FOCR for emergency cut-off situations		AB-00014-0J		
292	015	1987-1988	Replace 600 Amp breaker for the Computer Room for generator transfer switch, PSF Bldg 650		AB-00019-8J		
292	016	1988	RENOVATE & REPAIR PSF BLDG 1203: Structural, Electrical, Plumbing, Mechanical, Security, Fire & Safety repairs		AB-00036-8J		
292	017	1990	Sand & refinish wood floors & stairs; Replace Vinyl composition tile & hardwood flooring; Replace Plywood underlay for Family Housing Units, PSF, FOBK, FOBR, FOMA		AB-00037-0J		
292	018	1988	CLEAR sewer STOPPAGE FROM PSF BLDGS 1818 1819 1820		AB-00038-8J		
292	019	1988-1990	Replace Electric Service & Fire Alarm: Bldg 204 PSF Thrift Shop; Trenching for Communication Cable, PSF Bldg 1027 [Oversize separated]		AB-00040-8J		
292	020	1986	REMODEL OFFICE, PSF BLDG 280		AB-00041-7J		
292	021	1987	Install Exhaust fans to reduce carbon monoxide, Bldgs 643 663 1184 1185 PSF		AB-00042-7J		
292	022	1988	BUILD BUS SHELTER  in front of BLDG 650 PSF		AB-00045-8J		
292	023	1988	VARIOUS BUILDING REPAIRS, PSF BLDG 650 including Fire Protection		AB-00050-8J		
292	024	1988	INSTALL INTRAC FIRE ALARM SYSTEM, PSF BLDG 1227, Self Help Store		AB-00051-8J		
292	025	1990	Dispose of Hazardous waste, PSF Various locations		AB-00052-0J		
292	026	1988	Repair Gas Leak in 800 Area PSF		AB-00052-8J		
292	027	1988	Roof REPAIRS, PSF BLDG 919		AB-00056-8J		
292	028	1991-1992	Emergency Generator Repairs, Bldgs 34 38 1100 PSF		AB-00065-0J		
292	029	1988	Perform COST ANALYSIS on PSF BLDG 385  Conversion from Playhouse/ Theater/Retail Store/Administrative Space to Fire Station Company Headquarters to Replace Bldg 218 PSF		AB-00066-8J		
292	030	1988	CONNECT FIRE ALARM in PSF BLDG 951  Scott Hall to Fire Department		AB-00067-9J		
292	031	1978	Rodent/Pest proof Schwartz Theater, Bldg 1105 PSF		AB-00071-9K		
292	032		Cross reference sheet for AB-00088-9		AB-00074-0J		
292	033	1988-1989	Mountain Lake Water Plant tree work: Remove all trees near pump house Bldg 310 & manifold discharge areas; Remove tree limbs near valve control house Bldg 311 PSF		AB-00082-9J		
292	034	1988	REQUEST Structural & Foundation INSPECTION, PSF  BLDGS 310 311		AB-00083-9J		
292	035	1990-1993	ALARMS - PSF: Maintenance of Radio Fire Alarm Detection System PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR; Maintenance of ADT Security Monitoring System, Bldg 36 PSF		AB-00088-9  AB-00074-0J		
292	036	1989	SURVEY & STUDY MAIN DOORS, PSF Bldg 218 - Inadequate for New Fire Trucks		AB-00091-9J		
292	037	1988	INSTALL RADIO ALARM SYSTEM &  Connect Bldgs 1 50 103 104 682 1028 1217 to BLDG 218 Fire Station, PSF		AB-00093-9J		
292	038	1990	Attach Identification tags to 106 Utility Poles PSF		AB-00101-0J		
292	039	1990	Repair and Install Safety Tread on interior and exterior fire stairs; Repair Cracks in warehouse concrete floor caused by earthquake (260 linear foot crack), Bldg 283 PSF		AB-00107-0J		
292	040	1990	Check "Versar" Photo-grammetry Utility maps to verify that they concur with existing utilities for water, sewer, gas, electric, PSF		AB-00126-1J		
292	041	1990	Correct OSHA [Occupational Safety and Health Act] Inspection Deficiencies - PSF Bldg 280 Stair tread		AB-00128-1J		
292	042	1990	Lower or Demolish Electrical Pole crossarm behind Bldg 103 PSF		AB-00133-1J		
292	043	1990	Install Pressure Reducing Valve [PRV] in water line reservoir to LAMC [Old# BG-00001-1]		AB-00136-1J [Old# BG-00001-1]		
292	044	1990-1991	Emergency Repairs to basement area due to flooding, Bldg 99 PSF		AB-00138-1J		
292	045	1990	Repair water main in front of Quarters 716-A PSF		AB-00139-1J		
292	046	1989	CONSTRUCT HANDICAP RAMP,  BLDG 230 PSF		AB-00139-9J		
292	047	1990	Repair and Replace sewer laterals located at Bldg 135 PSF [Old# FE-00102-9J]		AB-00140-1J [Old# FE-00102-9J]		
293	001	1990	SURVEY STORM DRAIN INLETS AND INSTALL GRATINGS FOR PROTECTION, PSF BLDGS 329 570		AB-00142-1J		
293	002	1990	Connect street light wiring to new visitor stop at Lombard Gate & Gorgas Avenue Gate		AB-00146-1J		
293	003	1990	Storm drain connection: Elevate storm drain and connect Polyvinyl Chloride [PVC] pipe storm drain to eliminate oil and gas contamination to the San Francisco Bay, Vicinity of Bldg 639 PSF		AB-00149-1J		
293	004	1990-1991	Hazardous Tree Removal - Trees lining Presidio Boulevard from Lincoln Boulevard to Funston Avenue PSF		AB-00150-1J		
293	005	1990	Inspect main reservoir for earthquake damage, PSF Bldg 313		AB-00151-1J		
293	006	1987-1988	Repipe water drain system, Install drain in boiler room, Install sump pump, Bldgs 101-A, 101-B, 103-A, 105-A, 105-B PSF [Old# BG-00139-7J]		AB-00152-1J [Old# BG-00139-7J]		
293	007	1991	Repair Sanitary Sewers PSF		AB-00154-1J		
293	008	1991	Repair Steam & Condensate Line to Boiler plant, PSF Bldg 1040		AB-00155-1J		
293	009	1991	Repair leaking Water Main located near corner of Lincoln Boulevard & Funston Avenue, Near PSF Bldg 2		AB-00156-1J		
293	010	1991	Repair drain lines in vicinity of PSF Bldg 636, POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] Area, to change storm drainage		AB-00158-1J		
293	011	1991	UPGRADE STORM DRAIN PSF [Oversize separated]		AB-00158-1J		
293	012	1991	UPGRADE STORM DRAIN PSF [Oversize separated]		AB-00158-1J		
293	013	1991	Repair Utility lines in Burger King parking lot, PSF Bldg 218		AB-00160-1J		
293	014	1989	Repair roads, parking lots, sidewalks, storm drainage system at PSF		AB-00171-1J		
293	015	1991	Re-barb fence surrounding Bldgs 1450 1451 PSF		AB-00172-1J		
293	016	1991	Pave parking area in front of Bldg 1450 PSF		AB-00173-1J		
293	017	1991	Repair Steam lines and replace valves, LAMC LAIR area [Earthquake damage]		AB-00176-1J		
293	018	1991-1994	ARMY TRANSFER OF GAS AND ELECTRIC - PG AND E [PG&E / PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC] PSF		AB-00178-4J		
293	019	1991	Establish Emergency Shop High Ground O&M [Operation & Maintenance] Shop in PSF Bldg 1242 to provide alternative storage area for supplies that are located in high-risk earthquake area		AB-00181-1J		
293	020	1991	Repair sewer system PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR [Oversize separated]		AB-00182-1J		
293	021-022	1989-1992	Water System Compliance: Upgrade PSF water syst. Monitoring Devices for Excessive Turbidity or Cholorination failure, Cross-Connection, Lead Survey, Emergency Notification Plan; Drinking Water syst. [OS separated] [2 fldrs]		AB-00184-9		
293	023	1991-1992	Repair retaining wall on Lyon Street between Lombard Avenue Gate and Green Street: Repair stress cracks between Francisco Street & Chestnut Street; Remove graffiti		AB-00185-1J		
293	024	1991	REDESIGN AND RECONSTRUCT DEH [Directorate of Engineering & Housing] YARD STORM DRAIN LINE & RAISE MANHOLE, Near BLDGS 283 284 285 PSF		AB-00188-1J		
293	025	1991	Replace fuel tanks with larger tanks at Telephone Exchange Bldg 67 and Sewage Lifts at Bldgs 205 645 1794 PSF		AB-00189-1J		
293	026	1991	REPAIR STORM DRAINS: Corner of Bernard & Presidio Avenue; Old Mason Street near PSF Bldg 643; & Arguello Gate PSF		AB-00191-1J		
293	027	1991	Repair storm drain at rear of Bldg 605 PSF		AB-00193-1J		
293	028	1977-1993	REPAIR AND MAINTAIN WATER WELLS PSF,  INCLUDING GOLF COURSE IMPACTS ON GROUND WATER AND LOBOS CREEK		AB-00194-1J		
293	029	1991	REPAIR STORM DRAIN NEAR BLDG 1201 PSF		AB-00196-1J		
293	030	1991-1993	UPGRADE BACKFLOW PREVENTERS, PSF 1800 AREA, 14th Avenue & Lake Street, 15th Avenue & Lake Street		AB-00199-1J		
293	031	1991	Install Pressure Relief Valves - List of Steam Pit Locations PSF [Old# BG-00249-9J]		AB-00200-1J  [Old# BG-00249-9J]		
293	032	1991	Provide labor & equipment to support Warner Brothers filming "Final Analysis"		AB-00201-1J		
293	033	1991	Repair fences, PSF boundary		AB-00210-1J		
293	034	1991	Repair broken water main, East Fort Baker [EFB] - 350 feet east of Baker-Barry tunnel		AB-00210-2J		
293	035	1991	Replace Condensate piping, Bldg 1040 PSF		AB-00211-1J		
293	036	1991	Install Alarms at Water Plant for height of water in clear well & reservoir, PSF Bldg 1773		AB-00216-1J		
293	037	1988-1991	Replace power poles to PSF Bldgs 85 86 87; Remove or trim Cypress tree under transformer pole [Old# BG-00099-8J]		AB-00222-1J  [Old# BG-00099-8J]		
293	038	1991	Construct 5 signs "Army Conserves Water" with "Today's Condition" changeable color bar, for installation at PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA PRFTA [Oversize separated]		AB-00224-1J		
293	039	1991	Replace 20-foot section of 4-inch piping in main blow down system for all boilers, Bldg 1040 PSF		AB-00230-1J		
293	040	1990	INSTALL AND SECURE FRAME TO FOUNDATION for  EARTHQUAKE SAFETY,   FAMILY HOUSING  PSF FOBK FOBR		AB-00233-1J		
293	041	1991	Digging Permit - Dig trench near LAMC & PSF Bldg 1103		AB-00234-1J		
293	042	1991	Remove diesel contaminated soil, POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] tank, PSF Bldg 1349		AB-00241-1J		
293	043	1990	Street work: Clean street, paint curbs, repair poles, repair sidewalk, pave street, paint signs, near Bldg 227-A PSF		AB-00245-1J		
293	044	1989	Proactive TREE REMOVAL per Hazardous Tree Survey		AB-00249-1J		
293	045	1988-1989	INSTALL NEW PUMP, PSF BLDGS 1050 1051		AB-00269-1J		
293	046	1988-1991	ROAD REPAIR, PSF 1700 Area at 25th Avenue Gate from Lincoln Boulevard to Sediment Pond		AB-00281-1J		
293	047	1988	STOP EROSION  along West Pacific Avenue - Spruce Street to Maple Street, Reseed area [Old# PE-00190-9J]		AB-00283-1J [Old# PE-00190-9J]		
293	048	1989	CORRECT WASHOUT, PSF 1800 AREA  Park Boulevard & Park Presidio [Old# BG-00092-9]		AB-00285-1J [Old# BG-00092-9]		
293	049	1988	CONSTRUCT SIDEWALKS along Crissy Field Avenue behind Directorate of Logistics [DOL] Shops		AB-00295-1J		
293	050	1988	STOP WATER PONDING Along Building EXTERIOR AND WATER INTRUSION AT DOOR, PSF BLDG 38		AB-00296-1J		
293	051	1989	Remove contaminated soil by the gas station, PSF Bldg 231, & Backfill and replace paving [Old# PE-00260-9J]		AB-00300-1J  [Old# PE-00260-9J]		
293	052	1991	Repair potable water wells #6 & #13 at Lobos Creek, Install Air Relief valves		AB-00314-1J		
293	053	1991	Repair water leak in ceiling, Rooms 237 & 337, Bldg 1808-B PSF		AB-00315-1J		
293	054	1979	Paint exterior of oil fuel storage tank No. 1349, PSF		AB-00318		
293	055	1991	Relocate glazing shop from PSF Bldg 252 to Bldg 285, Bldg 252 to be demolished		AB-00319-1J		
294	001	1991-1992	GAS DISTRIBUTION LINES YEARLY SAFETY INSPECTION PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA PRFTA		AB-00322-1J		
294	002	1991	Repair enclosure over squirrel cage damaged by falling tree, Lobos Creek		AB-00327-1J		
294	003	1989	INSTALL 8-inch WATER MAIN VALVE,  Taylor Street Between PSF Bldgs 101 & 102		AB-00337-1J		
294	004	1991	SURVEY WATER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEMS & INSTALL BACKFLOW PREVENTERS,  PSF FOMA FOBK FOBR FOCR [BBC]		AB-00347-1J		
294	005	1991	Overhaul water connection to the City of San Francisco, PSF Bldg 315		AB-00348-1J		
294	006	1991	Repair 4-inch Fiberglass return line outside of LAIR Bldg 1110		AB-00349-1J		
294	007	1991	Conduct site survey of existing electrical & communication line PSF		AB-00353-1J		
294	008	1989	INSTALL PUMPS & DRAINS IN THEATER BASEMENT due to Flooding Problems, PSF Bldg 99		AB-00363-2J		
294	009	1989	Establish native grass in area previously used for overflow parking at Julius Kahn Park [Old # BG-00183-9]		AB-00372-2J [Old # BG-00183-9]		
294	010	1989	Landscape deficiencies: review recently installed landscaping around Burger King - PSF Bldg 211, Barracks, Commissary - Bldg 610, & C Company Yard [Old # BG-00195-9J]		AB-00375-2J [Old # BG-00195-9J]		
294	011	1989	Storm Outfalls on Crissy Field: Drainage problem could cause flooding problems in Commissary parking lot & building, PSF Bldg 610 [Old # BG-00218-9]		AB-00378-2J [Old # BG-00218-9]		
294	012	1990	PRV [Pressure Reducing Valve] completion items: hatch covers, sump pumps, backflow preventers; Items not completed during contract 89-C-0018 [Old # AB-81008-0]		AB-00382-2J [Old # AB-81008-0]		
294	013	1991	Electric Line clearance, Tree removal, PSF 300 Area near MARS Station Bldg 311 & Washington Street		AB-00385-2J		
294	014	1991	Costs for operation of Emergency Generator for U.S. Postal Service at San Francisco International Airport, PSF Bldg 280		AB-00386-2J		
294	015		Cross reference sheet for AB-03701-5J		AB-00400-2J		
294	016	1991-1992	Fence Line Clearing: Replace Protective Fence at Lobos Creek, Remove trees & bushes		AB-00405-2J		
294	017	1991	Move Environmental Office from PSF Bldg 283 to Bldg 280; Move Contracting Office from downstairs PSF Bldg 283 to upstairs Bldg 283		AB-00406-2J		
294	018	1991	REPAIR PIPE & GAS METERS, PSF  BLDG 284		AB-00416-2J		
294	019	1991	UPGRADE IRRIGATION SYSTEMS PSF: LOMBARD STREET GATE, MAIN PARADE GROUNDS, & BLDG 220 BURGER KING; FOSC: PAUL GOODE FIELD		AB-00418-2J		
294	020	1991-1992	Replace UNDERGROUND CABLE, SIMONDS LOOP PSF		AB-00420-2P  AB-00420-2J		
294	021	1991	Repair exterior of Fire Station PSF Bldg 218: Repair stucco, wooden door frames & windows, remove abandoned water & gas lines, repair roof, paint		AB-00426-2J		
294	022	1991-1992	Demolish interior of PSF Bldg 1242 & convert space to open warehouse, install interior lighting		AB-00441-2J		
294	023	1991	STORM SEWER CLEANING, PSF  BLDG 1047 Thornburg Road		AB-00443-2J		
294	024	1993	Install service to contractor's trailer, Remove underground tanks, near PSF Bldg 640		AB-00446-2J		
294	025	1992	CLEAN SEWER LINES, PSF Lift Station 205,  230 TO 205 AND 606 TO 205		AB-00453-2J		
294	026	1992	INSTALL SATELLITE DISHES FOR FIRE EMERGENCY TV [Television] NETWORK,  BLDG 218 PSF  AND BLDG 636 PRFTA		AB-00455-2J		
294	027	1992	Repair storm drains, near PSF Bldg 99		AB-00457-2J		
294	028	1992	Repair storm drains to prevent beach erosion, Crissy Field Beach across from Post Exchange - PSF Bldgs 605 606 & Commissary - PSF Bldg 610		AB-00459-2J		
294	029	1992	Demolition of Various Buildings at PSF		AB-00480-2J		
294	030	1992	REPAIR BROKEN STORM DRAIN Outfall - CRISSY FIELD PSF		AB-00482-2J		
294	031	1992	Trim or remove trees around power lines PSF		AB-00488-2J		
294	032	1992-1993	REPLACE ROTTEN COLUMNS UNDER PSF BLDG 229, Pentagon Federal CREDIT UNION		AB-00490-2J		
294	033	1992	Install waste dump site near PSF Bldg 206 for RV's [Recreational Vehicles]		AB-00491-2J		
294	034	1992	Service RADIO FIRE ALARMS SYSTEM,  FOBK FOBR FOCR  PSF		AB-00493-2J		
294	035	1992	Biological studies & surveys of terrestrial plants and plant community in PSF		AB-00501-2J		
294	036	1992	Remove 2 tree stumps west of Bldg 36 & east of (behind) Bldg 39, PSF		AB-00506-2J		
294	037		Cross reference sheet for AB-04010-03		AB-00510-2J		
294	038	1992	Remove fence slats between main Marina Gate & pedestrian gate just to the north, PSF		AB-00515-2J		
294	039	1992	Sampling and Analysis of Drinking Water PSF PRFTA		AB-00518-2J		
294	040	1992	Repair sidewalk along Lombard Gate,  PSF		AB-00520-2J		
294	041	1992	Fabricate & Install Post Signs, Welcome to the Presidio 6th Army Signs: Install at Marina Gate, Gorgas Gate, Lombard Gate, Presidio Gate, Arguello Gate, 25th Avenue Gate, Battery Cranston Gate, Golden Gate Bridge Gate		AB-00523-2J		
294	042	1993	Asbestos air & bulk sampling in preparation to abating Steam lines, furnaces, boilers, & building demolition,  PSF		AB-00524-2J		
294	043	1992	Modify fuel discharge line to facilitate emergency generators, PSF Bldg 1349		AB-00528-2J		
294	044	1992	30th Infantry Regiment Monument, in front of PSF Bldg 103 on Montgomery Street		AB-00536-2J		
294	045	1992	Evaluation of 8 trees behind PSF water plant		AB-00537-2J		
294	046	1993	REPLACE WATER PUMPS AND MOTOR CONTROLLER FOR PSF GOLF COURSE - Bldg 315 PSF [Oversize separated]		AB-00538-2J		
294	047	1993	REPAIR BOOSTER PUMP,  BLDG 315  PSF, Mid-Valley Electric SOLICITATION OFFER, 1443-CX-8140-94-010		AB-00538-2J		
294	048	1992	Repair Redwood fence & guard rail, Damage caused by Muni Bus driver, Quarters 1 PSF		AB-00552-3J		
294	049	1992-1993	PREPARE DOCUMENT TO ESTABLISH A FOREST MANAGEMENT PLAN   PSF [GGNRA INPUT]		AB-00566-3J		
294	050	1992	GROUNDS AND PAVEMENT MAINTENANCE LITTER PICK-UP,   PSF  FOBK HAAF		AB-00568-3J		
294	051	1992	Repair retaining wall on Lincoln Boulevard near storm drains, PSF		AB-00571-3J		
294	052	1993	REROOFING AT PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR - ID/IQ [Indefinite Quantity] contract, 1443-IB-8140-93-017		AB-00575-3J		
295	001-003	1993-1994	REPAIR AND REPLACEMENT OF ROOFING, VARIOUS BUILDINGS  PSF FOBK FOBR,  1443-CX-8140-93-015 [Oversize separated] [3 folders]		AB-00575-3J		
295	004	1992	REPLACE DIESEL FUEL TANK  AT GENERATOR, BLDG 314  PSF		AB-00576-3J		
295	005	1993	Install backflow preventers, Bldg 1100 LAMC		AB-00593-3J		
295	006	1993	Relocate Partition (non-load-bearing wall), Bldg 283,  PSF		AB-00594-3J		
295	007	1993	Repair Redwood fence damaged by a truck, General's Fence PSF		AB-00595-3J		
295	008	1993	Install Warning Signs: Speed Limit signs on S-curves on Presidio Boulevard, Reduce Speed to 15 MPH, Sign with flashing yellow light "Dangerous Curves Ahead"		AB-00596-3J		
295	009	1993	Replace handrails on stair & landing, PSF Bldg 1163 on northwest side entrance to office		AB-00597-3J		
295	010	1993	Install Natural Gas Pipe Lines: McReynolds Road, East FOBK [Oversize separated]		AB-00599-3J		
295	011	1993	Fabricate wooden boxes for transportation of shock-sensitive chemicals to be shipped from LAIR to Camp Roberts for demolition, Bldg 1111 PSF		AB-00605-3J		
295	012	1993	CLEANING AND TELEVISION [TV] SURVEY OF STORM DRAIN LINES & Window Well Drains, PSF, 1443-IB-8140-93-019		AB-00609-3J		
295	013	1993	CLEANING AND TELEVISION [TV] SURVEY OF STORM DRAINS [Oversize separated]		AB-00609-3J		
295	014	1993	INSTALL WALL AND EXHAUST FAN in FIRE DEPARTMENT HOSE TOWER, PSF BLDG 218		AB-00611-3J		
295	015	1993	INSTALL WALL PARTITION AND EXHAUST FAN, PSF BLDG 218 FIRE DEPARTMENT [OSHA REQUIREMENTS]		AB-00611-3J		
295	016	1993	Service Contract to PROVIDE  CERTIFIED WATER Treatment PLANT OPERATOR OF RECORD SERVICES TO DECREASE OPERATION OF WATER TREATMENT PLANT, PSF Bldg 1771		AB-00616-3J		
295	017-018	1991-1993	WATER TREATMENT PLANT OPERATOR OF RECORD AND MASONRY SHEAR TESTS, PSF BLDGS 1773 1776; DEH Water Plants & Systems Service Contract Guide [2 folders]		AB-00616-3J		
295	019	1993	Install Gas, Water, and Electric meters, PSF Bldgs 42 & 951		AB-00618-3J		
295	020-021	1993-1994	INSTALLATION OF BACKFLOW PREVENTER ASSEMBLY - PSF Repair Lincoln Boulevard, 15th & 14th Avenue; Installation 10th Avenue, Pacific Avenue, Simmons Loop, Lombard Street, 1443-CX-8140-94-007 [NPS CONTRACT] [2 folders]		AB-00621-3J		
295	022	1993	INSTALL BACKFLOW PREVENTER ASSEMBLY,  VARIOUS PSF BOUNDARY SITES [Oversize separated]		AB-00621-3J		
295	023	1993	Repair for gas service line, PSF Bldg 644		AB-00622-3J		
295	024	1993	GENERAL MAINTENANCE AND REPAIRS TO BUILDINGS & Systems AT PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR		AB-00625-3		
295	025	1993	Replace and/or reroute lead sheathed underground electric cable, PSF Bldg 1802 (Boiler plant), 1800 Area residences; Conduit was broken by Contractor removing underground storage tanks		AB-00630-3J		
295	026	1993	Relocate 6-inch cast iron water line in order to remove underground storage tank, just south of PSF Bldg 1802		AB-00631-3J		
295	027	1993	Landscape Commissary parking lot area: parking islands & grass areas (frontages), PSF Bldg 610		AB-00636-3J		
295	028	1993	INSTALLATION OF STEEL STUD Gypsum Wall Partitions,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR		AB-00643-3J		
295	029	no date	MAINTENANCE AND REPAIR TO HOT WATER TANKS AND HEATING SYSTEM, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR		AB-00645-3J		
296	001	1993	MAINTAIN FLOAT LEVEL SWITCH, PSF  BLDGS 572 930 1794,  RESERVOIRS PSF FOBK FOBR		AB-00651-3J		
296	002	1993	REMOVE AND DISPOSE OF ASBESTOS,  PSF FOBK FOBR		AB-00657-3J		
296	003	1993	HAZARDOUS WASTE REMOVAL, PSF AND SUB-INSTALLATIONS		AB-00673-3J		
296	004-005	1993	INSTALL RADIO FIRE ALARM SYST., PSF 2 34 40 41 42 50 100 103 636 637 650 682 902 905 906 924 951 1028 1202 1203 1204 1205 1206 1207 1208 1218 1227 1242 1330 1347 1450, FOBK 546 547 549, FOCR 1035 1055 [OS separated] [2 Fldrs]		AB-00679-3J		
296	006		Cross reference sheet for AF-00927-3J		AB-00683-3J		
296	007	1993	Install sump pump in basement to remove water that leaks in through floor, walls, and condensation, Bldg 1818 PSF		AB-00684-3J		
296	008	1993	Clean up and stabilize PSF Bldg 1009 after presumed-vandalism: 5 feet of water in basement; Install security screens		AB-00685-3J		
296	009	1993	Repair damages from fallen tree, PSF Bldgs 280 1704		AB-00686-3J		
296	010	1993	Install Transfer Point signs for bins of different waste needs, Park Boulevard near Amatury Loop PSF		AB-00691-3J		
296	011	1993	REPLACEMENT OF EXISTING BOILER, Bldg 35, PSF [Oversize separated]		AB-00692-3J		
296	012	1993	Improve Presidio signs, Remove obsolete signs, Replace dilapidated signs,  PSF		AB-00700-3J		
296	013	1993	REPLACE BOILER BLOWDOWN LINE, PSF BLDG 1040, BOILER PLANT		AB-00701-3J		
296	014	1993	Relocate natural gas line from center of road to new gas meter location, Northwest corner of Bldg 644  PSF		AB-00715-3J		
296	015	1993	REPLACE EARTHQUAKE SAFETY VALVE, PSF BLDG 1802 BOILER PLANT		AB-00716-3J		
296	016	1993	INSTALL JERSEY BARRIERS AND APPROPRIATE SIGNS ON NEW MASON STREET  due to TRAFFIC CHANGES, PSF		AB-00717-3J		
296	017	1993	REMOVAL OF HAZARDOUS BIOMEDICAL WASTE, PSF BLDG 630		AB-00722-3J		
296	018	1993	Dispose of biohazardous waste - Mercuric Chloride, PSF		AB-00722-3J		
296	019	1993	REMOVE DEBRIS FROM OLD BOILERS, BLDG 1802  PSF		AB-00730-4J		
296	020	1993	Install new sign on PSF Bldg 1230 "Headquarters 6th LSO", Remove obsolete sign "5th JAG MLC" [Judge Advocate General Military Law Committee]		AB-00731-47		
296	021	1993	Install collapsible barriers at west end of New Mason Street  PSF		AB-00747-4J		
296	022	1993	Replace doors, Bldg 101  PSF		AB-01008-3J		
296	023	1987	ASBESTOS REMOVAL , PSF BLDG 1217		AB-01019-7J		
296	024	1987	ASBESTOS REMOVAL AND SOIL DECONTAMINATION,  BLDG 1217 PSF [Photos] [Oversize separated]		AB-01019-7J		
296	025	1981-1983	REPAIR AIR HANDLER INTAKE, PSF  BLDG 603; CLEAN EXHAUST BLDG 606 PSF		AB-01026-2J		
296	026	1982	BOILER HOUSE REPAIRS - Mechanical & Electrical,  LGH Bldg 1040 [Oversize separated]		AB-01028-2J		
296	027	1985	MISCELLANEOUS REPAIRS, PSF  BLDG 101-B		AB-01036-6J		
296	028	1988	Refurbish PSF Gates - Beautification Project, including landscaping		AB-01036-7J		
296	029	1985	MISCELLANEOUS REPAIRS & RENOVATION for Handicap Access, PSF  BLDG 87		AB-01038-6J		
296	030		Cross reference sheet for PE-00009-8		AB-01046-6		
296	031	1986	INSTALL SHOWER, PSF  BLDG 933		AB-01048-6J		
296	032	1987-1988	REMOVE ASBESTOS, PSF  BLDG 1014		AB-01048-7J		
296	033	1981	Replace switches to lights, drive ground rod to ground main service on PSF Bldg 1242		AB-01049-2J		
296	034	1986	CONSTRUCT STAIRS, INSTALL SPRINKLERS, PSF  BLDG 935		AB-01049-6J		
296	035	1985	RESURFACE FLOOR due to damage caused by flooding, PSF  BLDG 1471, Central Magazine		AB-01050-6J		
296	036	1988	Heating System and Asbestos Issues, BLDG 1217  PSF		AB-01051-7J		
296	037	1981-1982	Repair foundation, floors, & joists, PSF Bldg 1340		AB-01056-2J		
296	038	1983	REPLACE FUEL STORAGE TANK,  BLDG 636  FOBK		AB-01061-6J  BB-05510-3J		
296	039-043	1986-1987	MISCELLANEOUS REPAIRS AND RENOVATIONS TO VARIOUS Buildings, PSF BLDGS 2 101-B 218 222 318, 100 Area, & 1200 AREA  AND FOBK  [INCLUDES Army Corps of Engineers Standard Specification INSTRUCTIONS]  [5 FOLDERS]		AB-01061-6J	PN-358	
296	044	1985	REPAIR WALL BETWEEN PSF AND CITY PRIVATE PROPERTY, West Pacific Avenue near Golf Course Club House PSF		AB-01070-6J		
296	045	1981-1982	INSTALL ELECTRIC AND WATER METERS, PSF Bldgs 42 951 1020,  FOBK Bldgs 546 547 549		AB-01076-2J		
296	046	1986	ASBESTOS ABATEMENT SURVEY  PSF		AB-01080-6		
296	047	1986	ASBESTOS ABATEMENT SURVEY  PSF [Oversize separated]		AB-01080-6		
296	048	1986	PROVIDE LABORATORY ANALYSIS for Chemicals Dioxin and Dibinzofuran Contamination from Fire, PSF BLDG 556		AB-01085-6P		
296	049	1986	DECONTAMINATE PSF BLDGS 1020 1022  of Asbestos		AB-01086-6J		
296	050	1986	DISPOSE OF HAZARDOUS MATERIALS, VARIOUS LOCATIONS  PSF		AB-01087-6J		
296	051	1986	DISPOSE OF PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] TRANSFORMERS, PSF Bldg 680		AB-01088-6J		
296	052	1986-1988	WIDEN LINCOLN BOULEVARD AT FRONT OF FIRE STATION, PSF Bldg 218		AB-01092-6	PN-523	
297	001	1986	REPAIR &  REPLACE WINDOWS, PSF  BLDG 1188		AB-01094-6J		
297	002	1986	REMOVE ASBESTOS from PSF BLDGS 39 953 1330 1819 & FOBK Bldg 522 523		AB-01097-6J		
297	003	1986	SURVEY of PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls], PSF & Sub-installations		AB-01104-6J		
297	004	1986	Hazardous Waste Disposal, PSF & Sub-installations		AB-01105-6		
297	005	1984	Laboratory Chemical Analysis, PSF		AB-01108-5J		
297	006	1986	ANALYZE SAMPLES for PCBs [Polychlorinated Biphenyls], VARIOUS LOCATIONS  PSF		AB-01109-6J		
297	007	1986	Construct wall at west end of PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] storage building, near PSF Bldg 680; Repair roof to prevent leaks		AB-01110-6J		
297	008	1985	ARMY SURVEY OF WATER USAGE IN NPS BUILDINGS AT PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA		AB-01115-5		
297	009		Cross reference sheet for AB-01268-4J		AB-01119-5  AB-01120-5  AB-01121-5+		
297	010	1986	LIFE SAFETY CODE INSPECTION, PSF  BLDG 101-A		AB-01119-6J		
297	011		Cross reference sheet for AB-01268-4J		AB-01121-5		
297	012	1984-1985	IMPROVE HIGH ACCIDENT AREA  ROADWAYS IN  PSF BASED ON 1983 TRAFFIC ACCIDENT STUDY		AB-01131-4J		
297	013	1983	DEMOLISH PSF BLDGS 1006 1049		AB-01132-4J		
297	014	1986	CLEANING AND TELEVISION [TV] SURVEY OF SANITARY SEWER LINES PSF		AB-01132-6		
297	015	1984	COST ESTIMATE TO RENOVATE BASEMENT, PSF  BLDG 38		AB-01137-5		
297	016		Cross reference sheet for AU-82623-1		AB-01139-2		
297	017	1984-1985	REPAIR STREET LIGHTS, PSF 1800 AREA; INSTALL SECURITY LIGHTS, PSF BLDG 1349		AB-01142-4J		
297	018	1982-1984	CONVERSION OF PSF BLDGS 102 104 Scope Definition Study; REPAIRS FOR CONVERSION OF PORTION OF BLDG 104 FOR CIVILIAN PERSONNEL OFFICE [CPO], PSF		AB-01144-5J		
297	019	1984	CONVERSION OF PORTION OF PSF BLDG 104 FOR CIVILIAN PERSONNEL OFFICE [CPO]		AB-01144-5J		
297	020	1985-1986	Conversion of Barracks PSF Bldg 104 to Civilian Personnel Office [CPO]- Project Briefing sheet		AB-01144-5J		
297	021	1984	CONVERSION OF PSF BLDG 102 TO FINANCE AND ACCOUNTING OFFICE		AB-01145-5J		
297	022	1985	Disconnect utilities in PSF 600 Area for demolition of Bldgs in 600 Area		AB-01161-5J		
297	023	1981-1983	PROPOSED NEW TOXIC GASES STORAGE SHED, PSF 200 AREA, DEH [Directorate of Engineering & Housing] YARD		AB-01167-2J		
297	024	1984	INSTALL FIRE AND SMOKE ALARM SYSTEM, PSF  BLDG 1450		AB-01178-4J		
297	025	1984-1986	PCB [POLYCHLORINATED BIPHENYL] LIGHT CONTRACT, 100 Area, 200 Area, & 1200 AREA PSF		AB-01178-5 thru AB-01184-5		
297	026	1984-1986	INSTALL FIRE AND SMOKE ALARM SYSTEM, PSF BLDG 905		AB-01179-4J		
297	027	1984-1986	INSTALL FIRE AND SMOKE ALARM SYSTEM, PSF  BLDG 902		AB-01181-4J		
297	028	1984-1986	INSTALL FIRE AND SMOKE ALARM SYSTEM, PSF  BLDG 1347		AB-01182-4J		
297	029	1984-1986	INSTALL FIRE AND SMOKE ALARM SYSTEM, PSF  BLDGS 100-A, 100-B, 906, 1028, 1202, 1204, 1206, 1217,  1200 Area PSF		AB-01183-4J		
297	030	1984-1986	INSTALL FIRE AND SMOKE ALARM SYSTEM, PSF  BLDGS 40 41 42 1330		AB-01184-4J		
297	031	1986	INSTALL FIRE AND SMOKE ALARM SYSTEM, PSF  BLDGS 1203 1205 1207 1208 1218, 1200 Area		AB-01186-4J		
297	032	1984	INSTALL FIRE AND SMOKE ALARM SYSTEM, PSF BLDG 951		AB-01187-4J		
297	033	1984	Replace Overhead & Underground Electric Lines in 600 Area PSF [Oversize separated]		AB-01193-4		
297	034	1984	Hazardous Material Disposal PSF		AB-01200-4J		
297	035	1985	INSTALL CAR WASH & Steam Cleaner UTILITY SYSTEM, Bldg 630 PSF		AB-01208-5J		
297	036	1986	MODIFICATIONS to BLDG 667  PSF		AB-01209-5J		
297	037	1984	CLEAN AND EXTEND STORM DRAIN OUTFALLS in order to ELIMINATE FLOODING OF MASON STREET,  600 AREA  PSF		AB-01210-4J		
297	038	1985	Route Water line around Bldg 655 PSF		AB-01214-4		
297	039	1985	INSPECTING, MAINTAINING, SERVICING, AND PROVIDING EMERGENCY SERVICES OF ELEVATORS, DUMBWAITERS, HOISTING, AND CART HANDLING EQUIPMENT AT PSF BLDGS 34 50 603 1012 1047 1100 1801 1802		AB-01217-5		
297	040	1985	Emergency Services - Releasing Trapped Elevator Passengers throughout PSF Elevators		AB-01219-5		
297	041	1985	SURVEY GAS MAINS FROM FOBR TO POINT BONITA;  FOBR ROSENSTOCK HOUSING GAS SHUT DOWN PERMANENTLY		AB-01227-5J		
297	042	1985	SLIP LINE SEWER FROM MH10 [Manhole-10] TO MH12 [Manhole-12] FOBK		AB-01228-4		
297	043	1985	REPAIR STORM DRAIN, 700 Area, 800 Area, 900 Area, 1000 Area, 1100 Area, 1200 Area, 1300 Area, 1400 Area, 1500 Area, 1600 Area, 1700 Area,  PSF		AB-01230-5J		
297	044	1985	Inspecting, Maintaining, Servicing, & Providing Emergency Services of Elevators, Dumbwaiters, Hoisting, & Cart Handling Equipment, PSF BLDGS 34 50 603 1012 1047 1100 1110 1801		AB-01232-5		
297	045	1984	Remove PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] Transformers, Bldg 680 PSF		AB-01239-4J		
297	046	1985	REPLACE FIRE ALARM SYSTEMS,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA AND CONNECT TO PSF Bldg 218		AB-01245-4P		
297	047	1985	SERVICE ORDER to Replace Existing Fire Alarm Systems PSF [Oversize separated]		AB-01245-4P		
297	048	1985	Provide Core Drilling, Presidio Golf Course PSF		AB-01258-5J		
297	049	1985	Demolish PSF Bldgs 212 213 214 215 217 249 250 274 1006 1049 1212		AB-01259-4J		
297	050	1985	REMOVAL OF ARCHITECTURAL BARRIERS FOR HANDICAPPED Accessibility, PSF FOBK [Oversize separated]		AB-01268-4J  AB-01121-5		
297	051	1985	HANDICAP ACCESS: 5-YEAR PLANS for removing remaining architectural Barriers for handicapped persons, PSF FOBK FOMA		AB-01268-4J AB-01119-5 AB-01120-5 +		
297	052	1985, ca.	Remove Architectural Barriers for Handicapped Accessibility, Phase 1, Bldgs 35 37 38 39 50 603 1216		AB-01268-4J		
297	053	1984	Renovation of PSF Bldg 1218		AB-01272-4J		
297	054	1988	Remove graffiti from wall on Lyon Street by LAMC [Entrance gate] [Sandblasting Historic walls]		AB-01391-9		
297	055	1987	Install EMERGENCY POWER GENERATOR,  BLDG 1770 PSF		AB-01449-7J		
297	056	1985	REPLACE FOOTING, WALL NO. 9,  PRESIDIO TERRACE Near Golf Course Club House, PSF		AB-01514-6J		
297	057	1985-1987	REPAIR AND UPGRADE PSF BLDGS 116 130 201 204 205 645		AB-01525-6 +		
297	058	no date	Clear poison oak from work area, Repair culvert in rear & across from Quarters 763 & across from Quarters 777, PSF		AB-01530-6J		
297	059	1986	Remove & Replace Chain-link Fence, Remove 6 trees, Near PSF Bldg 317 & West Pacific Avenue		AB-01539-6J		
297	060	1986	REPLACE FENCE, PSF  BLDG 1773,  Water Treatment Plant		AB-01569-6J		
297	061	1986	MAINTENANCE TO SERVICE TANK, PSF  BLDG 1040		AB-01591-6J		
297	062	1988	BILL OF MATERIALS  for red paint for pumps & decks		AB-01592-6J		
297	063	1986	REPAIR BOILER NO. 4, PSF BLDG 1040		AB-01593-6J		
297	064	1986	CLEAN FEED TANK, PSF  BLDG 1040		AB-01594-6J		
297	065	1986	INSPECT BOILER, PSF  BLDG 1040		AB-01595-6J		
297	066	1984	Unstop sanitary sewer line on Lincoln Boulevard, PSF		AB-01604-5J		
297	067	1985	Replace leaking water services from bunker near WWII War Memorial to landscaped area adjacent to memorial		AB-01612-5J		
297	068	1986	REPLACE CAPACITOR  on High Voltage Switch Gear, PSF  BLDG 1449		AB-01612-6J		
297	069	1984-1985	Remove tree stumps in vicinity of PSF Bldg 1299 Log Cabin & in Wood yard, Relocate wood to area behind WWII War Memorial		AB-01615-5J		
297	070	1984	Repair cast iron water line in LAMC parking lot		AB-01618-5J		
297	071	1983	Fabricate steel welded spool, PSF Bldg 1040 Boiler Plant		AB-01619-4J		
297	072	1986	Excavate sink hole at Lombard Street & Letterman Drive, PSF		AB-01620-6J		
297	073	1986	INSTALL SUMP AND SUMP PUMP due to Flood Damage, PSF  BLDG 1001		AB-01623-6J		
297	074	1986	Install drainage system at rear of PSF Bldg 222		AB-01630-6J		
297	075	1986	BOILER PLANT CONTRACTS, PSF BLDG 1040		AB-01639-6J		
297	076	1984	Water Treatment filtration PSF		AB-01642-4J		
297	077	1984	Sewer rooting, PSF 1500 Area in Lincoln Boulevard		AB-01642-5J		
298	001	1986	RENT & INSTALL VOLTAGE RECORDING Instruments, PSF  1500 AREA, Wherry Housing		AB-01646-6J		
298	002	1986	REPLACE ULTRASONIC Security Motion DETECTORS, PSF  BLDG 2		AB-01650-6J		
298	003	1986	Repair sidewalk at rear of Quarters 760-A, PSF		AB-01654-6J		
298	004	1986	REMOVE ASBESTOS, PSF  BLDG 651		AB-01670-6J		
298	005	1970-1986	STEAM SUPPLY FEASIBILITY STUDY, LGH: Study to determine most cost effective method to provide heat to buildings presently served by Central Steam Plant, Bldg 1040, PSF [Oversize separated]		AB-01671-6		
298	006	1986	WATERPROOF, SEAL WALLS AND FLOOR in Basement, PSF  BLDG 1810		AB-01674-6J		
298	007	1988	Analyze non-aqueous [transformer oil] samples for PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] content,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA		AB-01684-6J		
298	008	1986	Repair roadway, Old Mason Road across from PSF Bldg 605		AB-01688-6J		
298	009	1986	Repair storm pipe near PSF Bldg 645		AB-01689-6J		
298	010	1984	Install double dead end on power pole near PSF Bldg 779		AB-01691-5J		
298	011	1984	Replace power pole near PSF Bldg 745		AB-01692-5J		
298	012	1986	Repair bus lane across from PSF Bldg 210, Main Post area		AB-01697-6J		
298	013	1983	Generator & Transformer work, PSF Bldg 135		AB-01704-4J		
298	014	1984	Repair gas leak, PSF Bldgs 1225 1226		AB-01704-5J		
298	015	1986	TEST GENERATOR, PSF BLDG 1040, Boiler Plant [Oversize separated]		AB-01707-6J		
298	016	1984	Repair main valve & water line to Bldg 1363, PSF		AB-01709-5J		
298	017	1984	Repair cover on regulator pit near Bowley Street & Gibson Street		AB-01710-5J		
298	018	1986	REPAIR WATER MAIN, LAMC  Bldg 1100		AB-01716-6J		
298	019	1984	Upgrade electric circuits, FOCR 1000 Area		AB-01738-5J		
298	020	1984	Upgrade electric circuits, FOBR 800 Area & 900 Area		AB-01739-5J		
298	021	1984-1985	Upgrade electric circuits, FOBR FOCR		AB-01740-5J		
298	022	1984-1985	Repair gas leak, PSF Bldg 1648		AB-01742-5J		
298	023	1984	INSTALL BERM to contain Insecticide & Rodenticide Storage Area, PSF BLDG 293  [cancelled]		AB-01755-5J		
298	024	1984	Replace cable in Baker-Barry Tunnel, FOBK FOBR		AB-01759-5J		
298	025	1986	Repair storm drain on west side of Gorgas Avenue across from PSF Bldg 1161		AB-01763-6J		
298	026	1986-1987	Replace hot water heater at Barracks, PSF Bldg 1204		AB-01764-6J		
298	027	1986	Modifications to Taylor Road - parking, street signs [Oversize separated]		AB-01770-6J		
298	028	1986	Replace electric secondary overhead lines, PSF Bldgs 1263 1266 1270		AB-01772-6J		
298	029	1986-1987	Replace 2 existing transformers at rear of PSF Bldg T-3 (Bldg 3) with 1 transformer, Expand pad size & relocate fencing		AB-01773-6J		
298	030	1985	Repair water line, PSF Bldg 274		AB-01783-5J		
298	031	1985-1986	INSTALL STEAM RADIATORS, PSF  BLDG 1805		AB-01789-5J		
298	032	1985	Repair water leak in front of PSF Bldg 777		AB-01792-5J		
298	033	1985	Repair water, storm, & sewage leak on Gorgas Avenue near swimming pool, PSF		AB-01793-5J		
298	034	1984	REPLACE 8-inch WATER MAINS,  LAMC [LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER]		AB-01803-4J		
298	035	1985	Remove street lights & poles near PSF Bldgs 1254 1256 1259 1280 - at Ramsel & Armistead Road		AB-01812-5J		
298	036	1985	Replace transformer, PSF Bldg 770		AB-01816-5J		
298	037	1984	INSTALL FLOW METER AND REPAIR BACKWASH SYSTEM, PSF  BLDG 1773		AB-01838-4J		
298	038	1985	Repair gas leak, PSF Bldg 1355		AB-01871-5J		
298	039	1985	REPLACE CONDENSATE UNIT, REPIPE  Steam Boiler, PSF BLDG 1016		AB-01900-5J		
298	040	1985	Repair broken water line, PSF Bldg 603		AB-01901-5J		
298	041	1985	Replace water service, PSF Bldg 603		AB-01921-5J		
298	042	1984	Install flow ration aluminum feeds system, Bldg 1779 PSF		AB-01937-4J		
298	043	1984	Install turbulence-inducing grill baffles system in sedimentation basin, Bldg 1778 PSF		AB-01938-4J		
298	044	1985	Excavate & replace storm line at intersection of Lincoln Boulevard & Merchant Road, PSF		AB-01943-5J		
298	045	no date	Construct island with curb around stop sign near NCO [Non-commissioned Officers'] Club Annex, PSF Bldg 1227 - Intersection of Ruckman Street & Upton Street		AB-01963		
298	046	1985-1987	Install cement ramp at rear walkway of PSF Bldg 204 to prevent flooding		AB-01964-5J		
298	047	1985	REPLACE CAPACITOR TRIP DEVICES, PSF  BLDGS 70 107 568 680 1449,  PSF Substations		AB-01988-5J		
298	048	1985	Replace underground manhole for stormline, PSF LAIR parking lot		AB-01992-5J		
298	049	1982	Demolish PSF Bldg T-309, Grade area & seed		AB-02003-3J		
298	050	1980	CHIMNEY AND ROOF INSPECTION & REPAIR, PSF  BLDG 1203		AB-02006-0J		
298	051	1984	CLEAN AND RECONSTRUCT DRAINAGE DITCH BEHIND PSF Baseball BALLFIELD near PSF Bldg 386 & Infantry Terrace [Photos]		AB-02008-4J		
298	052	1982	RELOCATE GAS METER, PSF  BLDG 45		AB-02014-3J		
298	053	1985	Repair broken water main, PSF 300 Area		AB-02029-5J		
298	054	1985-1986	REPLACE DOUBLE DOORS WITH WOODEN SLIDING Door, PSF  BLDG 1182		AB-02050-5J		
298	055	1984-1985	PURCHASE OXYGEN TRIM CONTROL, PSF BLDG 1040, STEAM BOILERS		AB-02060-4J		
298	056	1982	Demolish FOSC Bldg 1212, Remove fence		AB-02075-2J		
298	057	1982	Demolish & replace concrete walkway on west side of PSF Bldg 1040; Install lighting on both ends of Bldg 1040, PSF		AB-02076-2J		
298	058	1984	REMOVE Dead Memorial TREE & Replace, at corner of Lincoln Boulevard & Mesa Street, PSF		AB-02077-4J		
298	059	1984	REPLACE STANDBY GENERATOR, PSF  BLDG 1794		AB-02086-4J		
298	060	1987-1989	INSTALL EMERGENCY GENERATOR, PSF  BLDGS 205 645 1794		AB-02096-5J		
298	061	1982	Repair pavement by LAMC bus stop shelter		AB-02101-2J		
298	062-065	1988	MISCELLANEOUS REPAIRS AND ALTERATIONS TO BLDGS 100 1201 1214 1450  PSF, Specification 7865, Estimate, Design Analysis [4 FOLDERS]		AB-02145-4	PN-369	
299	001-002	1987-1988	REPAIR & UPGRADE PSF BLDGS 100A-B 1201 1214 1450   [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]		AB-02145-4		
299	003	1988	MISCELLANEOUS REPAIRS AND ALTERATIONS TO BLDGS 100 1201 1214 1450 PSF, Estimate & Comments		AB-02145-4	PN-369	
299	004	1988	REPAIR AND MODIFICATIONS TO BLDGS 100 1201 1214 1450  PSF, Basis of Design [Oversize separated]		AB-02145-4	PN-369	
299	004A-B	1988	Miscellaneous repairs & alterations to PSF Bldgs 100 1201 1214 1450: Specifications [2 folders]		AB-02145		
299	005	1984	Reroof & Roof work, PSF Bldg 670		AB-02234-4J		
299	006	1986	CONSTRUCT TWO RESTROOMS, BLDG 1217 PSF		AB-02239-4		
299	007	1984	MAINTENANCE AND REPAIRS, PSF  BLDG 1203		AB-02239-4P		
299	008	1982	REPAIR WATER TUBES ON BOILER, PSF  BLDG 1389		AB-02290-2J		
299	009	1982	Hazardous Material Disposal, PSF Bldg 283		AB-02295-2J		
299	010	1982	Repair pot holes - Lincoln Boulevard & Merchant Road near PSF Bldgs 116 117 118 119 120 121 122 123 124 125 126 127 128 129 130 131 132 133 134 135 1207 1208		AB-02297-2J		
299	011	no date	Spray Weeds, PSF Area B		AB-02326-7		
299	012	1991	Update PSF Bldgs 1539 & 1599 for Community & Activity Center, Construction of Baseball & Soccer fields [Oversize separated]		AB-02455-0J		
299	013	1986	REPAIR ROOF,  BLDG 201 PSF		AB-02469-6J		
299	014	1986	REPAIR ROOF due to SEEPAGE, PSF  BLDG 1470		AB-02492-6J		
299	015	no date	Repair concrete WALKWAY, PSF BLDG 1214		AB-02522-6J		
299	016	1984	REPAIR PIPING, PSF  BLDG 603,  Photography Lab		AB-02537-4J		
299	017	1982	Replace ventilator tops & roof flashings due to leak, PSF Bldg 1063 [Oversize separated]		AB-02546-2J		
299	018		Cross reference sheet for AU-82623-1		AB-02561-1		
299	019	1984	REPAIR AIR HANDLER, PSF  BLDG 1801		AB-02583-4J		
299	020	1982	REPAIR STAIRWAYS,  BLDG 102  PSF		AB-02676-2J		
299	021	1982	REPLACE STEAM LINES,  1000 AREA  PSF		AB-02679-2J		
299	022	1982	REPLACE STAIRWAYS,  BLDG 104  PSF		AB-02690-2J		
299	023	1982	Replace sidewalk, curb, gutter, & storm drains along Riley Avenue & pave road, PSF		AB-02717-2J		
299	024		Cross reference sheet for AU-82623-1		AB-02727-1		
299	025	1982	Widen walkways around PSF Bldg 214 & Install ramp for handicapped		AB-02888-2J		
299	026	1980	Repair PSF border fence: Lyon Street, Gorgas Gate, near Union Street		AB-02901-2J		
299	027	1982	Extend East wall of Environmental & Energy Office, PSF Bldg 280		AB-02951-2J		
299	028	1981	Demolish Bldg 1006, PSF		AB-02970-1J		
299	029	1982	Dispose of hazardous waste chemicals PSF		AB-03057-2J		
299	030	1982	Modification of Fire Extinguishing Systems, PSF Bldgs 211 218 617 1208 1218 1801		AB-03166-3		
299	031	1982	Extend exhaust, air, & heat ducts below existing ceiling, PSF Bldg 1801		AB-03217-3J		
299	032		Cross reference sheet for AL-02331-2		AB-03250-2		
299	033	1982	Excavate, seal, & backfill foundation wall, PSF Bldg 35; Replace sod		AB-03283-2J		
299	034	1982	INSTALL ELECTRIC METERS, PSF  BLDGS 41 1020 1024 - PERSHING HALL, THOMPSON HALL, & FOBK GUEST COTTAGES		AB-03284-2J		
299	035	1983	Automatic 1301 HALON Fire Protection SYSTEM, PSF BLDG 34 BASEMENT [Oversize separated]		AB-03288-2		
299	036	1982	Specification for Natural Resources Management Plan - Forest Management Plan & Environmental Assessment [Reforestation Design]		AB-03346-2J		
299	037	1982	REPLACE ROOF, PSF  BLDG 223		AB-03362-3J		
299	038		Cross reference sheet for AD-01533-2J		AB-03520-3J		
299	039	1988-1989	Supplies for Water Plant: Helix Feeder for Injecting Fluoride into drinking water		AB-03526-9		
299	040	1982	Replace wiring for street lighting in 300 Area & 400 Area, PSF		AB-03547-2J		
299	041	1982	Replace Roof, PSF Bldg 566		AB-03575-3J		
299	042	1982	Replace chain-link fence, Bldg 640 PSF		AB-03607-2		
299	043	1984	Repair storm damage on broken storm sewer under Doyle Drive bank slope near San Francisco National Cemetery		AB-03616-5J		
299	044	1984	Replace roof, Tar & Gravel, PSF Bldg 1344		AB-03623-5J		
299	045	1984	REPAIRS due TO FIRE DAMAGE, PSF BLDG 1013		AB-03635-5J		
299	046	1985	Repair storm sewer, PSF on Mason Street & Marshal Street due to road sinking		AB-03644-5J		
299	047	1986	Replacement of Hot Water Heating tanks, Laundry Plant, Bldg 1047 PSF		AB-03664-5J		
299	048	1985-1987	Repair Bldg 1299 PSF Log Cabin: Staining, Restrooms, Flooring, Lighting, Patio, Storm drainage, Liquor storage, Mechanical room, & Painting		AB-03701-5J  AB-00400-2J		
299	049	1982-1983	FEASIBILITY STUDY TO CONSTRUCT ROAD - PSF TO 1800 AREA BATTERY CAULFIELD ROAD EXTENSION		AB-03709-2J		
299	050	1983	Dispose of PCB-containing transformers [Polychlorinated Biphenyls], FOBK Bldgs T-674 T-684, PSF Bldg 680		AB-03879-35		
299	051	1982	INSTALL EXHAUST FAN,  BLDG 1769  PSF		AB-03888-2J		
299	052	1983	INSPECTION OF FIRE SPRINKLER SYSTEM, PSF Bldgs 386 603 663 667 [Oversize separated]		AB-03921-2		
299	053	1983	INSTALL RADIO FIRE ALARM SYSTEM, BLDGS 2 34 218 1801 1802		AB-03922-2 AE-02445-2  AS-03954-2		
299	054	1983	CHECK FIRE ALARM SYSTEM, PSF  BLDG 50,  OFFICERS' CLUB [CANCELLED]		AB-03929-2		
299	055	1982	Repair security of DFAE pedestrian fence gate - Remove existing gate & replace with new gate, Perry Turnstile [Oversize separated]		AB-03981-2J		
299	056	1992-1993	Repair & Replace MANHOLE covers for PG&E FIBER OPTICS, PSF		AB-04010-03  AB-00510-2J		
299	057	1983	MISCELLANEOUS MODIFICATIONS to PSF BLDGS 1009 1059 1100 1151		AB-04483-3J		
299	058	1983	Installation of Ventilation System, Bldg 230 PSF		AB-04576-3		
299	059	1983	Repair fence - Lyon Street south of Lombard Gate, PSF		AB-04659-3J		
299	060	1983	REPAIR FENCE BY RESERVOIR Bldg 313 AND MARS STATION Bldg 314 PSF		AB-04660-3J		
299	061	1983	REPAIR FIRE ALARM LINE to BLDGS 1801 1802 PSF		AB-04970-3J		
299	062	1980-1983	SERVICE BOILERS AND WATER SOFTENING EQUIPMENT, BLDG 1801  PSF		AB-04980-3		
299	063	1983	Replacement of Tee on feed water pump discharge, Boiler Plant, Bldg 1040 PSF		AB-05009-3		
299	064	1983	Repair sewer east of PSF Bldg 1188, near Marina Gate		AB-05199-3J		
299	065	1983	Rebuild overhead line along Lincoln Boulevard between Doyle Drive overcrossing & intersection of Merchant Road & Lincoln Boulevard, PSF		AB-05286-3J		
299	066	1983	Clean World War 2 [WWII] Memorial & add name, PSF		AB-05337-3J		
299	067	1983	Repair kitchen roof, Bldg 50, PSF Officers' Club		AB-05390-3J		
299	068	1983	Repair roof & skylights in Portola Room of PSF Officers' Club, Bldg 50		AB-05391-3J		
299	069	1983	Clean storm drains in area bounded by Doyle Drive, San Francisco Bay, Marina Green, & Fort Point [FOPO], PSF		AB-05494-3J		
299	070	1983	Replace columns, roof overhangs, & railings on roof - Scott Hall, Guest House, Bldg 951, PSF		AB-05497-3J		
299	071	1983	INSTALL FIRE ALARM TRANSMITTER in PSF BLDGS 40 41 42 951 1020 1330 1347		AB-05543-3J thru AB-05549-3J		
299	072	1983	REPAIR CONCRETE WALL SURFACE,  BLDGS 38 39  PSF		AB-05743-3J		
299	073	1968-1990	Replace Air Dryer Dehumidifier, PSF Bldg 67 Telephone Exchange, Puregas Air Dryer Manuals and Information		AB-05831-3J		
299	074	1993	Modifications & maintenance due to flooding - Bldg 558 PSF: Remove water & clean floors & draining system; Construct concrete gutter at top of retaining wall for drainage; Waterproof bottom half of wall		AB-06225-3		
299	075		Cross reference sheet for PE-00099-8J		AB-07297-5		
300	001	1992	PRELIMINARY DESIGN OF WATER TREATMENT PLANT    [NPS 1443-CX-2000-91-018]		AB-10003-2P		
300	002	1992	REPLACE WATER PUMPS, PSF Bldg 1772 [Oversize separated]		AB-10004-2		
300	003	1992	Replace Power Poles PSF		AB-10025-2P		
300	004	1989	Relocate Heating systems: Recirculating Pump or Rebuild ductwork, Ceiling of Sixth Army's War Room, PSF Bldg 38 [Old # BG-00056-9J]		AB-20076-6J [Old # BG-00056-9J]		
300	005	no date	MECHANICAL REVIEW OF DRAWINGS & SPECIFICATIONS, PSF Bldg 38		AB-20238-6		
300	006	1985	Replace Parquet floor, Paint interior, Replace unit heater, Lighting, Bldg 1299 PSF Log Cabin		AB-20311-6J		
300	007	1983	Installation of Air Conditioning System for Computer Room, PSF Bldg 34		AB-33130-3		
300	008	1990	Repair Presidio Boulevard & rain-catch basin at intersection of Lombard & Presidio, PSF		AB-80001-0		
300	009	1990	REPAIR UNDERGROUND PIPES due to Earthquake damage, PSF  BLDG 121-A, DEH [Directorate of Engineering & Housing] Yard		AB-80019-0J		
300	010	1990	REPAIR FLUE due to Earthquake Damage, PSF  BLDG 1040		AB-80020-0J		
300	011	1990-1991	Replace Main Sewer lateral from Quarters 401-A to manhole behind Quarters 403-A, PSF		AB-80023-0J		
300	012	1990	EVALUATE SEWER DESIGN  FOBK FOBR FOCR [BBC]		AB-80034-0J		
300	013	1990	REPLACE Deaerator handholes & MANHOLES, PSF  BLDG 1040 Boiler Plant		AB-80035-0J		
300	014	1990	Tie down hot water heaters in all Administration buildings in case of earthquake, PSF BBC [FOBK FOBR FOCR]		AB-80041-0J		
300	015	1990	Establish bulk storage facility for plumbing supply in vicinity of Battery Caulfield, PSF		AB-80042-0		
300	016	1990	Remove Electrical Hardware, Crissy Field		AB-80043-0J		
300	017	1990	REPLACE SEWER LINE, PSF  BLDG 42		AB-80044-0J		
300	018	1990	Remove & dispose of transformers, concrete slab, & underlying contaminated soil behind PSF Bldg 1040, [PCB contamination (Polychlorinated Biphenyl)], backfill site & pour new concrete slab		AB-80051-0J		
300	019	1990	Excavate sink hole area in old Commissary parking lot, PSF		AB-80055-0		
300	020	1990	Investigate & repair water break near Battery Dynamite compound, somewhere west of Ralston Avenue, PSF		AB-80056-0J		
300	021	1990-1991	Investigate & repair water break that exists somewhere west of Ralston Avenue near Battery Dynamite, PSF		AB-80056-0J		
300	022	1990	Repair water line break at Keyes Avenue between Bldgs 35 36 37, PSF		AB-80058-0		
300	023	1990	Install Explosion-proof Electric fuel pump & flow meter for Diesel fuel tank located above ground at PSF Bldg 1264, Scofield Road, Capacity 10,000 gallons		AB-80059-0J		
300	024	1990	Repair complete water line from Main to PSF Bldg 644 near intersection of Mason Street & Pennington Street		AB-80063-0J		
300	025	1990	Apply Vaporrooter fog in sanitary sewer lines prone to blockage from roots: FOBK Family Housing Areas (Murray Circle), 1200 Area (Lendrum Court), 400 Area, Upper sections of 1500 Area (Pershing Housing), & portions of FOMA		AB-80064-0J		
300	026		Cross reference sheet for AB-00382-2J		AB-81008-0		
300	027	1981	REPLACE DOWNSPOUTS & Gutter, PSF  BLDG 1051		AB-82179-1J		
300	028	1982	Quarters Maintenance - replace roof, PSF Bldg 572		AB-83427-2J		
300	029	1982	REPLACE GUTTER DOWNSPOUTS, PSF  BLDG 1330		AB-83430-2J		
300	030	1982	Herbicide - Weed Control, PSF & HAFB, Twice per year		AB-83591-2J		
300	031	1983	CLEAN OIL & Sediment traps at Bldg 208 PSF & near Bldgs 288  627 PSF, & 864th Compound		AB-83617-2J		
300	032	1982	Remove existing window & replace with door, Water Plant & Waste Disposal Plant, PSF Bldg 1773		AB-83647-2J		
300	033-034	1983-1987	PROVIDE GROUNDS MAINTENANCE,  PSF FOBK FOMA [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]		AB-84117-4J		
300	035	1981-1985	JSIIDS [JOINT SERVICES INTERIOR INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM] Memoranda & Supply information		AB-84142-4J		
300	036	no date	Alarm Maintenance phase checkpoints [Oversize separated]		AB-84142-4J		
300	037	1983	Backfill earth erosion, PSF & subposts		AB-84398-4J		
300	038	1983	Replace underground main lines, PSF		AB-84415-4J		
300	039	1983	Replace guard rail, PSF		AB-84426-4J		
300	040	1983	Remove sand from yards & perimeter fences near PSF Bldgs 283 1773		AB-84444-4J		
300	041	1983	Maintain Lobos Creek grounds - grade & clean debris, repair walkway, dredge & clean Lobos Creek		AB-84445-4J		
300	042	1986	Improvements & modifications for LAMC Emergency Room Circle Drive-through [Drive-Thru] area		AB-86130-6J		
300	043	1987	Clean storm drains & sewer maintenance, PSF FOMA FOBK		AB-87015-7S		
300	044	1987	BOILER PLANT SERVICE, PSF  BLDG 1040		AB-88002-S  BG-00112-7J		
300	045	1991-1992	Sign painting shop supplies [Sign Shop]		AB-88041-2S		
300	046	1989	Rodding Machine to inspect sewers		AB-89058-0J		
300	047	1993	Winter STORM DAMAGE: Solvent MSDS [Material Data Safety Sheet]; Interior Painting & Flooring Priority List PSF		AB-91050-1J		
300	048	1990	Clean up transformer oil spill & check for PCBs [Polychlorinated Biphenyls]		AB-91075-1J		
300	049	1990	INSPECTION OF STEAM BOILERS, PSF BLDG 1040		AB-91078-1J		
300	050	1991	Sampling and Analysis of Drinking Water PSF		AB-91102-1J		
300	051	1991-1992	ASSISTANCE, SUPPORT - MOVIE COMPANY, Presidio Buildings, 1800 Area		AB-92002-2J		
300	052	1991	INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEMS, PSF Bldgs T-2 34 35 36 42 102 135 220 603 650 924 1201 1205 1208 1217 1369 1470 1471 1648		AB-92005-2J		
300	053	1991	INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEMS, PSF Bldgs 1 51 341 1000 1332 1337, GENERAL OFFICERS, VIP QUARTERS		AB-92007-2P		
300	054	1991	Maintenance on FIRE ALARMS AT Multiple Locations, MANUAL AND RADIO Alarms,  PSF		AB-92010-2J		
300	055	1991-1992	BACKFLOW & CROSSOVER VALVE Maintenance & Certification - PSF Water System		AB-92011-2J		
300	056	1991	Maintain  AUXILIARY GENERATORS, PAD MOUNTED, PSF Multiple Buildings		AB-92012-2J		
300	057	1991	Maintain OVERHEAD ELECTRICAL DISTRIBUTION  PSF		AB-92014-2J		
300	058	1991	Maintain UNDERGROUND ELECTRICAL DISTRIBUTION, Manholes, PSF		AB-92015-2J		
300	059	1991	TRANSFORMER MAINTENANCE		AB-92016-2J		
300	060	1991	SUBSTATION SWITCHGEAR MAINTENANCE  PSF		AB-92017-2J		
300	061	1991-1992	MAINTENANCE TO High Pressure BOILERS, PSF		AB-92020-2J		
300	062	1991	Maintain STEAM DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM, PSF 1000 Area & 1100 Area		AB-92021-2J		
300	063	1991-1992	Maintain STEAM AND WATER HEATING SYSTEM, Family Housing PSF		AB-92023-2J		
300	064	1991	Maintain HOT WATER BOILERS, FORCED AIR FURNACES, Multiple Buildings PSF		AB-92024-2J		
300	065	1991	Maintain STEAM DISTRIBUTION, Bldgs 1801 1802 1806 1808, PSF		AB-92025-2J		
300	066	1991	AIR-CONDITIONING EQUIPMENT MAINTENANCE, Computer Centers, Multiple PSF Buildings		AB-92027-2J		
300	067	1991	Maintain MECHANICAL VENTILATION Exhaust Systems, PSF 100 Area, 200 Area, 600 Area, 900 Area, 1200 Area, 1300 Area, 1700 Area		AB-92028-2J		
300	068	1991	Maintain REFRIGERATION EQUIPMENT ON SIXTH FLOOR,  BLDG 1801, PSF		AB-92029-2J		
300	069	1991	AIR COMPRESSOR MAINTENANCE, PSF Bldgs 283 284 639 640 643 644 645 840 924 929 1040 1167 205 1773 1451 1231 1244 1351		AB-92032-2J		
300	070	1991-1992	TRIM & SHAPE SHRUBS, Landscape, Multiple PSF Areas		AB-92036-2J		
300	071	1991-1992	FERTILIZE & RESEED IMPROVED GROUNDS, Lawns & Landscape, Multiple PSF Areas		AB-92038-2J		
300	072	1991	RESURFACE & Maintain ATHLETIC FIELDS  PSF		AB-92039-2J		
300	073	1991	Maintain TRAFFIC LINES, PARKING  Lots, & Cross WALKS		AB-92041-2J		
300	074	1991	Maintain STORM DRAINS, INLETS, AND Catch BASINS, Manholes		AB-92042-2J		
300	075	1991	MAINTENANCE TO GUARD RAILS		AB-92045-2J		
300	076	1991	CLEAN UP OF LOBOS CREEK		AB-92047-2J		
301	001	1991-1992	TEST EXERCISE on POTABLE WATER VALVES		AB-92048-2J		
301	002	1991-1992	REPAIR POT HOLES AND CRACKS IN ROADS		AB-92049-2J		
301	003	1991	MAINTENANCE TO SECONDARY & Gravel ROADS including CULVERTS AND DRAINS		AB-92054-2J		
301	004	1991-1992	SPECIAL EVENTS Maintenance Needs		AB-92057-2J		
301	005	1991	Maintain GAS DISTRIBUTION LINES		AB-92069-2J		
301	006	1991-1992	CLEAR SEWAGE LINES  PSF		AB-92071-2J		
301	007	1991	HAZARDOUS CHEMICAL ENVIRONMENTAL EMERGENCY		AB-92075-2J		
301	008	1991-1992	Maintain CHILD CARE CENTER,  PSF BLDG 387		AB-92087-2J		
301	009	1991	MAINTENANCE TO GROUNDS,  PSF GATES		AB-92089-2J		
301	010	1992	Maintain  PUBLIC TOILETS		AB-92094-2J		
301	011	1991	MAINTENANCE MOTOR CONTROL PANELS, Multiple PSF Buildings		AB-92098-2J		
301	012	1992	ELECTRICAL POWER OUTAGE Repairs PSF		AB-92100-2J		
301	013	1992	REPAIRS TO MAJOR WATER BREAKS in the PSF Potable Water System		AB-92101-2J		
301	014	1992	Emergency SEWER BLOCKAGE REPAIR		AB-92102-2J		
301	015	1992	GAS DISTRIBUTION PIPE BREAKAGE, EMERGENCY REPAIR		AB-92103-2J		
301	016	1992	BASE CLOSURE TASK & TIME ESTIMATES: Shop 41 (EP&S - Engineering Plans & Services Division), Special Events		AB-93057-3J		
301	017	no date	PREVENTIVE MAINTENANCE [PM] PROGRAM CHARTS [List of work orders]		AB-93060-3J		
301	018	1993	PSF Sign SURVEY: PHOTOS of PSF signs, PSF MAP of sign locations, AND DATA FOR ROAD SIGNS [Photos] [Oversize separated]		AB-93067-3J		
301	019	1992	BASE CLOSURE TASK & TIME ESTIMATES: Shop 67 (Environmental Office), Hazardous Chemicals Environmental Emergency		AB-93075-3J		
301	020	1992	Cleaning & Maintenance of Reservoirs		AB-93076-3J		
301	021	1993-1994	Special events at the PSF: Christmas parties & activities, DEH Annual Picnic, Earthquake disaster exercise, Army Days Celebration, Presidio Activities Day, Fourth of July, Presidio Hispanic Day		AB-94057-4J		
301	022	1980	Safety & Health deficiency repairs, PSF: Bldg 284 parking; Bldgs 108 1231 storage; Bldg 1231 safety paint		AB-A2010-1R		
301	023	1988	Install Doors on Second Floor for SECURITY, PSF  BLDG 102-A		AC-00012-8J		
301	024	1981-1982	CONSTRUCT PARTITION, PSF  BLDG 220		AC-01114-2J		
301	025	1979	Prepare PSF Bldg 102, Room 214 to support ADPE [Automatic Data Processing Equipment] for Reserve Automated Pay Processing System		AC-01255-0		
301	026	1984	Install Viable equipment, PSF Bldg 101, Attic A		AC-02661-4J		
301	027	1984	Install Viable equipment, PSF Bldg 220, Room 216		AC-02687-4J		
301	028	1984	Install Viable equipment, PSF Bldg 116		AC-02690-4J		
301	029	1984	Install Viable equipment, PSF Bldg 39, Room 110		AC-02693-4J		
301	030	1992	Repair outside signs for new Logistics Complex, Bldg 932, PSF		AD-00002-3J		
301	031	1988	REPAIR VEHICLE EXHAUST SYSTEM, PSF  BLDG 937		AD-00005-8J		
301	032	1988	REMOVE TEST WELL STAND PIPES, PSF  BLDG 935		AD-00008-8J		
301	033	1978-1979	INSTALL 220-VOLT POWER LINES, PSF  BLDG 937		AD-00008-9L		
301	034	1991	Modification of 2-inch fuel line at the POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] Point, PSF Bldg 637		AD-00012-1J		
301	035	1992	Update construction statements posted within bunkers indicating highest class of arms & ammunition storage, PSF Bldgs 1470 1471		AD-00012-2J		
301	036	1988	Remove vegetation & undergrowth between outer & inner perimeter fences, & inner fence to curbing at ammunition storage point [ASP], PSF Bldgs 1470 1471		AD-00013-8J		
301	037	1991	Make signs for Office Room Rearrangements, PSF Bldg 901		AD-00016-1J		
301	038	1991	Remove cable of unknown origin outside the Ammunition Supply Point on the outer perimeter fence, PSF Bldg 1471		AD-00018-2J		
301	039	1988	Construct shower & dressing room in PSF Bldg 926 for those working with CARC paint [Chemical Agent Resistant Coating] [hazardous material]		AD-00019-8J		
301	040	1988	REPLACE Fiber Glass WALL , PSF BLDG 937		AD-00021-8J		
301	041	1989	Install EXHAUST FANS, PSF Bldgs 643 663 1184 1185 1188		AD-00026-7J		
301	042	1978-1982	REPLACE ELECTRIC EQUIPMENT, PSF  BLDG 1047 LAUNDRY		AD-00027-9J		
301	043	1978-1980	Upgrade transformer & switch, PSF Bldg 1047, Laundry		AD-00027-9J		
301	044	1988-1989	Repair fence at Ammunition Storage Point [ASP], PSF Bldgs 1470 1471		AD-00031-1J		
301	045	1988-1989	Install barrier or guard rail around steam heating unit in east end of PSF Bldg 643		AD-00032-8J		
301	046	1987	REPAIR LEAKS, PSF  BLDG 1167		AD-00034-7J		
301	047	1990	Remove & replace chain-link with barbed wire fence bordering PSF 900 Area, DOL [Directorate of Logistics] Maintenance Division; Remove & replace chain-link fence adjacent to PSF Bldg 949		AD-00044-0J		
301	048	1987	REPAIR FENCE AROUND STORAGE YARD, PSF  BLDG 1183		AD-00047-7J		
301	049	1988	REPAIR CEILING BEAM, PSF  BLDG 1047 [Earthquake Damage]		AD-00048-8J		
301	050	1987-1988	Install security lights in rear of building, Replace windows, Remove all wild foliage on west side of building, PSF Bldg 640		AD-00050-7J		
301	051	1987	REPLACE FLOOR, PSF  BLDG 1163		AD-00058-7J		
301	052	1988	Install emergency fire door in rear of PSF Bldg 1188, modifications to outside stairs & handrail		AD-00079-9J		
301	053	1989	FIX LAUNDRY PRESSURE VALVE, PSF  BLDG 1047		AD-00093-9J		
301	054	1989	Remove vegetation between inner & outer perimeter fences, & inner fence to curbing at Ammunition Storage Point, PSF Bldg 1471		AD-00109-9J		
301	055	1989	Install shower facility in PSF Bldg 926 for painters applying CARC paint [Chemical Agent Resistant Coating] [hazardous material]		AD-00132-0J		
301	056	1982-1983	FEASIBILITY STUDY FOR CONVERSION OF PSF BLDG 1807 TO BACHELOR OFFICER QUARTERS' [BOQ] [Oversize separated]		AD-01098-3		
301	057	1979	Maintenance to Bldg 1241 to prepare building for the Furnishing Management Office & Warehouse FOSC - move from Bldg 1186 to Bldgs 1241 1242, PSF		AD-01455-0J		
301	058		Cross reference sheet for AU-82623-1		AD-01485-2		
301	059	1981-1983	CONSTRUCT PARKING LOT  BEHIND PSF QUARTERS 1266 1270,  1200 AREA BOQ [Bachelor Officers' Quarters] PSF [Oversize separated]		AD-01533-2J AF-01294-2J AB-03520-3J		
301	060	1981-1982	Parking study & Construction of parking lot, Road between PSF Quarters 1263 1266 & 1270, 1200 Area Storey Avenue, Bachelor Officers' Quarters [BOQ], PSF		AD-01533-2J  AF-01294-2J		
301	061	1980-1982	Convert Quarters 51 PSF to DVQ [Distinguished Visitors' Quarters] with 3 suites including bedroom, private bathroom, & sitting room; Install carpet		AD-01608-2		
301	062	1981	RENOVATE KITCHEN, PSF  BLDG 1026		AD-01638-2J		
301	063	1980	Install security screens & modify door on northeast side, Bldg 1242 FOSC		AD-01720-0J		
301	064	1983	PAINT PUMP AREA, PSF  BLDG 637, POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] Station		AD-02719-4J		
301	065	1982	PAVE PARKING AND VEHICLE STORAGE AREAS NEAR  BLDG 643  PSF		AD-02725-2J		
301	066		Cross reference sheet for PE-00009-8		AD-02748-4		
301	067	1982	INSTALL RAMP AT REAR DOOR OF ARMY COMMUNITY SERVICES FOR HANDICAP ACCESSIBILITY, PSF Bldg 214		AD-02808-2		
301	068	1981	Construct Sliding Door for purpose of bringing in large equipment, Laundry Bldg 1047, PSF		AD-02941-1J		
301	069	1981	FURNISH AND INSTALL ELECTRICAL CIRCUITS FOR EQUIPMENT CALIBRATION VANS, BLDG 643  PSF [Oversize separated]		AD-03063-1J		
301	070	1985-1987	Install security screens on windows of Supply Room on south side of building used as Computer Center, PSF Bldg 1188		AD-03091-6J		
301	071	1980	CONDUCT SURVEY on all Utility Systems, PSF BLDG 42 - PERSHING HALL: Plumbing, Heating, Electrical, Structural, & Building Repairs		AD-03321-0J		
301	072	1982-1983	Install ventilation system in PSF Bldg 924, Small Arms Repair Room		AD-03642-2J		
301	073	1983	Installation of Gas-fired heaters, Room 4, Bldg 39 PSF		AD-03672-1		
301	074	1982-1983	Install exhaust system in welding shop, PSF Bldg 628		AD-04030-2J		
301	075	1982-3	INACTIVATE BLDG 1047  PSF, FABRICARE FACILITY [INCLUDES AR 210-17 INACTIVATION OF INSTALLATION]		AD-04164-2J		
301	076	1983	INSTALL EMERGENCY BACKUP LIGHTING SYSTEM, PSF:  BLDGS 40, 42 (Pershing Hall), 51, 951 (Scott Hall), 1020 (Thompson Hall), 1021, 1330, 1347, 1806		AD-04217-4J		
301	077	1983-1984	INSTALL GENERATOR SET,  BLDG 1243  PSF		AD-04493-3J		
301	078	1983	INSTALL FREEZER MODULE in PSF BLDG 1243 TO REPLACE BLDG 653 FOR NEW COMMISSARY CONSTRUCTION		AD-05200-3J		
301	079	1990	Replace wall to Administration section that was previously removed, PSF Bldg 1244		AE-00001-1J		
301	080		Cross reference sheet for PE-00223-9J		AE-00001-2J		
302	001	1989	REPAIR CEILING, PSF  BLDG 1244, Warehouse Printing Plant		AE-00007-0J		
302	002	1991	Modify building to remedy flooding of building through front door during rain storms, Records Management Area, PSF Bldg 667		AE-00008-1J		
302	003	1991	REQUEST COST ESTIMATE FOR REPAIR & Cleaning of PSF BLDG 1444, NAVAL WEAPONS SUPPORT CENTER		AE-00013-1J		
302	004	1991	Removal of trees behind PSF Bldg 67		AE-00015-1J		
302	005	1990	Build room addition within PSF Bldg 201 with entry doors from outside		AE-00029-0J		
302	006	1988	REWIRE AUXILIARY GENERATOR, PSF  BLDG 34		AE-00038-9J		
302	007	1988	Telecommunications Center & Data Processing Installation [TCC/DPI] COLLOCATE PROJECT, PSF  BLDG 34		AE-00039-9J		
302	008	1989	PAVE PARKING LOT, PSF  BLDG 314		AE-00054-9J		
302	009	1989	DOOR REPAIR, PSF  BLDG 661		AE-00073-9J		
302	010	1989	BUILDING ADDITION, PSF Bldg 67, Telephone Exchange		AE-00079-9J		
302	011	1988	INSTALL SECURITY DOOR, PSF  BLDG 1208, Arms Room		AE-00500-8J		
302	012	1979-1980	INSTALL NON-EXPLOSIVE LIGHT SWITCH, Bldg 67  PSF		AE-01002-0		
302	013	1982	COST ESTIMATE FOR MANHOLE WORK, VARIOUS  PSF LOCATIONS		AE-01963-2J		
302	014	1982	Inspect & Rod open 4-inch duct that is part of ACD System extending from manholes located at PX [Post Exchange] and near Mason Street & Halleck Street		AE-02052-2J		
302	015	1982	SEPARATE COMMUNICATION LINES, PSF  BLDG 67		AE-02403-2J		
302	016		Cross reference sheet for AB-03922-2		AE-02445-2		
302	017	1982	Install sidewalk at rear entrance of PSF Bldg 116		AE-02954-2J		
302	018	1986	COVER AIR-CONDITIONING VENT in PSF BLDG 67 for Security		AE-03208-7J		
302	019	1982	Estimate trench from manhole at Funston Avenue & Presidio Boulevard to PSF Quarters 51		AE-03675-2J		
302	020	1982	REMOVE ASBESTOS PIPE Insulation AND INSTALL NEW INSULATION FOR HOT PIPES,  BLDG 67  PSF		AE-03798-2J		
302	021		Cross reference sheet for AG-01936-4J		AE-06052-4		
302	022	1991	Repair stairs, stair treads, landing, & handrail to back exit, Bldg 116, PSF		AE-11601-2J		
302	023	1988	SERVICES FOR STAIRWAY LANDING Safety Rail SURVEY, PSF  1500 Area		AF-00009-9J		
302	024	1987-1989	Remove No Parking red curb paint in front of Quarters Bldg 854, & Re-mark as parking for building occupants, PSF		AF-00011-8J		
302	025	1987-1990	REPLACE & INSTALL REAR ENTRANCE STEPS & PORCHES,  BLDGS 1334 PSF		AF-00013-8J		
302	026	1987	REPAIR & REPLACE TILE ROOF, PSF  BLDG 510		AF-00015-8J		
302	027	1987	Repair & Replace lawn sprinkler system - General Officers' Quarters 1 PSF		AF-00017-8P		
302	028	1988-1989	REMOVE & INSTALL HEATING SYSTEM, PSF  1400 AREA		AF-00017-9J		
302	029	1987	REPAIR LEAK in BASEMENT WALLS AND CEILING, PSF  BLDG 1003-B		AF-00023-8J		
302	030	1988	REPAIR FRONT & REAR DECKS, PSF BLDGS 7-A 57 325 327-A 332 334 338 344 345-A 345-B 424-A 424-B 749-A 770 780-D 784-C 960 1001-B 1268-A 1334 1528 1545 1578-E		AF-00023-9J		
302	031	1989	VARIOUS EARTHQUAKE REPAIRS, PSF Quarters		AF-00025-0J		
302	032	1987-1989	Trim Pine trees at PSF Bldg 777		AF-00030-8J		
302	033	1987	REPLACE, REWIRE, & GROUND ELECTRIC OUTLETS,  PSF Quarters 1268-B		AF-00034-8J		
302	034	1986	INSTALL SUMP PUMP, PSF  BLDG 749-B		AF-00040-7J		
302	035	1987	INSTALL EXHAUST FAN AND HOOD ABOVE STOVE, PSF  BLDGS 1302 1322 1314		AF-00041-8J		
302	036	1989	Identify & paint designated parking area in front or near each dwelling unit, delineate unit number in parking space, Bldg 715, 700 Area, PSF		AF-00044-9J		
302	037	1988	INSTALL CONCRETE RETAINING WALL, PSF  1500 AREA		AF-00045-9J		
302	038	1988	INSTALL CONCRETE RETAINING WALL , PSF BLDGS 332 732 749, 1200 Area & 1700 Area		AF-00046-9J		
302	039	1987-1988	REPAIR & REPLACE WALLBOARD AND TILE IN BATHROOM, PSF  BLDG 336		AF-00048-8J		
302	040	1987	UPGRADING PG&E GASLINES AND METERS, PSF  1500 Area [cancelled]		AF-00049-8J		
302	041	1986-1987	INSTALL SUMP PUMP, PSF  BLDG 716-A & 745-B		AF-00050-7J		
302	042	1987	REPAIR & REPLACE WALLBOARD & FLOOR, PSF  BLDG 1595-A [Fire Damage]		AF-00050-8J		
302	043	1986-1987	REPLACE & INSTALL Gas Supply Lines, PSF Housing in 1500 AREA		AF-00051-7J		
302	044	1987-1988	CEILING REPAIR, PSF  BLDG 510-A		AF-00051-8J		
302	045	1986-1988	REPLACE SHOWER DIVERTER, PSF  BLDG 1517-C		AF-00053-7J		
302	046	1986-1988	REPLACE SHOWER DRY ROT in CEILING, PSF  BLDG 816		AF-00055-8J		
302	047	1988	Replace & install individual house lines for natural gas, PSF Quarters 1431 1432 1433 1440 1441 1442 1443		AF-00056-8J		
302	048-050	1982	FIELD INVESTIGATION TO REPLACE ELECTRIC LOAD CENTERS, Family Housing Quarters PSF, TECHNICAL SUPPLEMENT, VOLUME 2 [3 folders]		AF-00057-9  AF-00074-9		
302	051	1990	STRUCTURE ANALYSIS AND REPAIRS, PSF  BLDG 1324-A		AF-00059-0J		
302	052	1988	REPLACE & REPAIR HEATING SYSTEM, PSF  BLDG 1425		AF-00062-8J		
302	053	1988-1992	Replace sidewalk around Quarters, PSF Bldg 542-B		AF-00065-8J		
302	054	1988-1992	REPAIR & REPLACE ROOFS ON Multiple QUARTERS, PSF		AF-00067-8J		
302	055	1988-1992	REPAIR & REPLACE ROOFS ON QUARTERS, PSF  1200 Area, 1300 Area, 1400 Area, 1500 Area, 1700 AREA		AF-00068-8J		
302	056	1988-1992	REPAIR & REPLACE ROOFS ON QUARTERS, PSF Bldgs 1 65 341 342 1000 1332 1333 1334 1335 1336 1337		AF-00069-8J		
302	057		Cross reference sheet for AF-00057-9		AF-00074-9		
302	058	1987	FLOORING REPAIR - FAMILY HOUSING  PSF AND SUBPOSTS, PHASE 2		AF-00096-7J  PE-01458-7		
302	059	1987-1988	REPORTING REPAIRED DAMAGED QUARTERS Costs, BLDGS 1266-D 1591 E-F 1540B; Procedures for Restoral of Army Family Housing Damaged/Destroyed		AF-00097-7J AF-05632-3J AF-05829-3J		
302	060	1990	REPAIR & REPLACE WALL, GUTTERS, WOOD TRIM, & PORCHES, FOBK  BLDGS 57 344 1268, PSF Bldg 64S, FOMA Bldg 239-A   [Old# BF-00034-9]		AF-00099-0J  [Old# BF-00034-9]		
303	001	1988	VARIOUS REPAIRS on FAMILY HOUSING QUARTERS, BLDGS 1280-B 1570-C 1598-C 1598-D  PSF [Oversize separated]		AF-00106-7J		
303	002	1987-1988	MAINTAIN INTERIOR TELEPHONE LINES, FAMILY HOUSING, PSF QUARTERS 1370 [CHANGE IN SERVICE] [List of PSF Quarters]		AF-00107-7J		
303	003		Cross reference sheet for AF-00097-7J		AF-00114-7J		
303	004	1990	REFINISH SURFACE of ENAMEL [Porcelain] BATHTUBS, FAMILY HOUSING QUARTERS, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA PRFTA [Oversize separated]		AF-00118-0J		
303	005	1988	Place concrete walkway on southeast side of Bldg 1308 near gas meter, PSF		AF-00119-8J		
303	006	1988	Install drain system in front yard near front door to stop water standing on front lawn & sidewalk & water seeping in through kitchen wall, Bldg 1432-F, PSF		AF-00127-8J		
303	007	1988	Provide drainage in rear lawn, Bldg 720-A, PSF		AF-00131-8J		
303	008	1990	REPAIR 1989 EARTHQUAKE DAMAGE, PSF  BLDGS 1263-B		AF-00132-0J		
303	009	1990	Repipe natural gas lines from troop housing quarters to the new PG&E manifold meter locations, Family Housing Bldgs 1530 - 1598, PSF		AF-00135-0J		
303	010	1990	REPAIR OVERHEAD ELECTRICAL LINES, PSF 700 Area & 800 Area		AF-00137-0J		
303	011	1990	REPAIR BRICK FIREPLACE MANTELS, PSF  BLDG 57 [1989 EARTHQUAKE DAMAGE]		AF-00145-0J		
303	012	1989	Termite eradication: Treat Quarters 851, PSF		AF-00147-9J		
303	013	1990	UNDERGROUND STRUCTURE DAMAGE, PSF Bldg 1279		AF-00149-0J		
303	014	1990	TREE REMOVAL,  RAMSEL COURT, PSF 1200 Area		AF-00169-0J		
303	015	1990-1992	Repair foundation, laundry room, and sidewalk, PSF Bldg 810-C, 810-D, Earthquake damages		AF-00170-0J		
303	016	1990	REPAIR FIRE DAMAGE to GARAGE, PSF BLDG 1250 [Photos] [Oversize separated]		AF-00175-0J		
303	017	1987	REPLACE COPPER PORCH ROOF, PSF  BLDG 1322		AF-00177-7J		
303	018	1987	UPGRADE SPRINKLER SYSTEM for Lawns & Patio, PSF BLDG 1332		AF-00201-7P		
303	019	1990	Replace copper pipes in PSF Quarters Bldg 1270		AF-00206-1J		
303	020	1990	Install drain line & retaining wall to protect Mechanical Room from flooding, Bldg 1575-E, PSF		AF-00211-0J		
303	021	1990	Repair walkway, Bldg 1595-A, PSF		AF-00218-1J		
303	022	1987	REPAIR & REPLACE GARAGE ROOFS, PSF  BLDGS 968 969		AF-00226-7J		
303	023	1987	REPLACE ROOF ON BLDG 1004, PSF		AF-00227-7J		
303	024	1987	REPAIR & REPLACE WINDOW & DOOR SCREENS, PSF  BLDGS 1 thru 65 & 100 Area, 300 Area, 400 Area, 500 Area, 700 Area, 800 Area, 1000 Area, 1200 Area, 1300 Area, 1500 Area, 1700 Area		AF-00230-7J		
303	025	1987	Repair & replacement of playground equipment, 700 Area & 500 Area [Photos]		AF-00240-7J		
303	026	1978-1979	REPAIR & REPLACE WALLS AND CEILINGS,  700 AREA porches PSF [Oversize separated]		AF-00241-9		
303	027	1987-1988	Replace & install individual house gas lines in Quarters, Bldgs 1401 1403 1405 1407 1409 1411 1413 1414 1415 1416 1417 1418 1419 1420 1421 1423 1425 PSF		AF-00257-7J		
303	028	1989	Asbestos Abatement Survey, Family Housing - PSF, Subposts, & Reserve Centers [USARCs]		AF-00260-7	PN 381A	
303	029	1990	Protect gas line now exposed in carport, Bldg 1581-A, PSF		AF-00261-1J		
303	030	1991	Replace pipeline in front of Quarters 1000, PSF		AF-00265-1P		
303	031	1991	Repair side of PSF Bldg 1537-A, Damages caused by auto accident		AF-00284-1J		
303	032	1991	REMOVE KITCHEN WALL AND INSTALL FAN, PSF  BLDG 1332		AF-00291-1J		
303	033	1991-1992	Replace sidewalk that was removed during sewer repair, Bldg 1595, PSF		AF-00312-1J		
303	034	1991	BOARDING UP  FIREPLACES DEEMED UNSAFE OR NOT INSPECTED,  ALL PSF FAMILY QUARTERS		AF-00318-1J		
303	035	1991	Repair sidewalk in front of PSF Bldg 810, Earthquake damage		AF-00320-1J		
303	036	1991	Inspect chimneys & stacks, Family Housing, PSF		AF-00383-1J		
303	037	1991	Energy conservation measures: Piping, heating control, weather stripping, auto dampers, lighting, toilets; Family Housing Quarters PSF		AF-00386-1J		
303	038	1991	Repair porch rails, Bldgs 16-A, 16-B, PSF		AF-00391-1J		
303	039	1991	Remove asbestos in basement, PSF Bldg 1809		AF-00454-2J		
303	040	1993-1994	Install Building Security Lights outdoors, Bldgs 1332 1337, PSF [Oversize separated]		AF-00472-4	PR-2485/73	
303	041	1991	Repair concrete foundation that has separated from rest of Bldg 731, PSF		AF-00510-2J		
303	042	1991	Install Lawn Irrigation, Funston House Bldg 51; PSF Bldgs 1 1000 1332 1337, Family Housing, PSF		AF-00528-2P		
303	043	1991	Re-landscape Blackberry bushes: Family Quarters, along lower 500 Area Infantry Terrace & Washington Boulevard, PSF		AF-00533-2J		
303	044	1992	Remove asbestos, PSF Bldg 1781		AF-00566-2J		
303	045	1992	Remove asbestos, PSF Bldg 1334		AF-00574-2J		
303	046	1992	Install 4-foot metal fence around playground area with 2 gates at each end, Bldg 1282 Area, PSF		AF-00579-2J		
303	047	1992	STOP PORCH  WATER LEAKS FROM ENTERING QUARTERS, PSF 1700 AREA		AF-00633-2J		
303	048	1992	INSPECT & REPAIR BALCONY DAMAGES, PSF BLDG 780-B, 700 AREA		AF-00730-2J		
303	049	1992	Fire Damage Inspection, Point of origin: basement bedroom, PSF Bldg 339		AF-00741-2J		
303	050	1993	INSPECT FOUNDATION DUE TO FLOODING, PSF  BLDG 791-B		AF-00830-3J		
303	051	1993	REPAIR COLLAPSING CEILING & WALLS, PSF  BLDG 1522,  GARAGE/STORAGE SHOP		AF-00854-3J		
303	052	1993	REPLACEMENT OF LATERAL SANITARY LINES, PSF [Oversize separated]		AF-00927-3J  AB-00683-3J		
304	001	1993	Remove all outdoor TV [television] antenna & patch roof, Family Housing		AF-00930-3J		
304	002	1993	Replace 2 planter boxes in back of porch, Family Housing, Quarters 1, PSF		AF-00933-3P		
304	003	1993	Resurface Sibert Loop due to root encroachment from PSF Quarters 335-A to 345-B		AF-00959-4J		
304	004	1994	Install handicap ramp, PSF Bldg 6		AF-00962-4J		
304	005	1994	Install Handicap ramp, PSF Bldg 6		AF-00962-4J		
304	006	1994	Guard rail installation to deter joggers & cyclists from crossing occupant's lawn, Bldg 423-A, PSF		AF-00976-4J		
304	007	1983	Maintenance & repairs of PSF Family Housing playgrounds, Playground Nos. 417 418 435 522 523 524 525 526 527 529 530 532 533 538 539		AF-01056-3J		
304	008	1982	PSF Playground maintenance & repairs [List of PSF Playground locations]		AF-01057-3J		
304	009	1982	Maintenance & repairs of PSF Family Housing playgrounds, Playground Nos. 703 740 801 806 808 809 816		AF-01058-3J		
304	010	1981	REMOVAL AND REPLACEMENT OF ROOF,  BLDG 1534 PSF		AF-01185-0		
304	011		Cross reference sheet for AD-01533-2J		AF-01294-2J		
304	012	1990	Supply Order: Exterior Sign ink & sealant		AF-01348-1		
304	013	1993	Repair roof leak at PSF Quarters 126-A & Bldg 113		AF-01693-4		
304	014	1993	Repair roof leak in sun room & kitchen foyer, PSF Bldg 1290-B		AF-01888-84		
304	015	1993	Repair roof outside wall above bathroom, PSF Bldg 1528-C		AF-01983-4		
304	016	1983	REPAIR AND REPLACE ROOF, PSF BLDGS 952 953 954 955 956 957 958 959 960 961 962 963 964 966		AF-02045-3J		
304	017	1983	Repair & replace roofing, Family Housing: PSF Bldgs 1275 1276 1277 1289 1290 1291 1293 1294 1295 1297 1298		AF-02046-3J		
304	018	1993	Repair roof leak - water leaking into second floor master bedroom, PSF Bldg 1000		AF-02113-4		
304	019	1993	Repair roof leak, PSF Bldg 1334-C		AF-02114-4		
304	020	1993	Repair roof leak around the chimney, PSF Bldg 333		AF-02116-4		
304	021	1993	Repair roof leak, PSF Bldg 1004-A		AF-02256-4		
304	022	1981	Maintenance to Playground in Family Housing Areas at Bldgs 703 740 801 806 808 809 816, PSF		AF-02866-0J		
304	023	1981	REMOVE AND REPLACE FENCE BEHIND BLDG T-516,  LYON STREET,  PSF GENERAL QUARTERS [EVIDENCE OF HOMELESS CAMP] [Oversize separated]		AF-03287-1J		
304	024	1985-1986	REMOVE ASBESTOS AND REPLACE FURNACE,  BLDG 342  PSF [Oversize separated]		AF-03299-6P		
304	025	1990s, ca	GENERAL GAS MAP WITH ANNOTATIONS OF GAS WORK PROJECTS [Oversize separated]		AF-03342-1		
304	026	1987-1988	PAINTING, FLOORING,  MAINTENANCE, AND REPAIR OF FAMILY HOUSING,  PSF FOBK FOMA FOBR		AF-03342-6		
304	027	1983	CHIMNEY CLEANING AND INSTALL RAIN CAP COMBINATION, DAMPER, AND REPAIR FIREBOXES TO PREVENT DETERIORATION, PSF 300 AREA HOUSING		AF-03367-4		
304	028		Cross reference sheet for AP-04087-3J		AF-03389-4		
304	029	1986	Seal exterior walls to prevent leaks, Family Housing Quarters 59 335-B 723-B 744-B 1001-A 1414-C 1529-B, PSF		AF-03397-6J		
304	030	1986	Install French drain on south side of basement & seal walls, Quarters 550-B PSF		AF-03399-6J		
304	031	1986	Seal brick walls, 700 Area Senior Enlisted Quarters PSF: Bldgs 715 716 717 718 719 720 721 722 723 724 725 726 727 728 729 730 731 732 733 742 743 744 745 746 747 748 749 750 751 752 753 754 755 756 757 758 759 760		AF-03416-6J		
304	032		Cross reference sheet for BF-03428-6J		AF-03428-6J		
304	033	1986	Repair basement to prevent flooding, Bldg 127-A PSF		AF-03450-6J		
304	034	1986	Repair basement leak caused by pipe leak in concrete wall, Bldg 540-A, PSF		AF-03465-6J		
304	035	1983-1985	REPLACE HOT WATER SYSTEM; Construct Underground fuel storage facilities for steam plant,  1000 AREA  PSF, Specification 5356 [Oversize separated]		AF-03486-6		
304	036	1986	REPAIR BRICK WALKWAY, PSF Bldg 342		AF-03495-6J		
304	037-038	1988-1990	BRANCH EXCHANGE PROJECT, PSF BLDG 1158, SHOPPETTE, Operation Manual & Specifications [Oversize separated] [2 folders]		AF-03496-6J		
304	039	1984	Ademco Alarm equipment, Bldg 1 PSF, Bill of Materials		AF-03509-4J		
304	040	1986-1988	Replace leaking drain line behind sink & machine, Bldg 960, PSF		AF-03517-6J		
304	041	1986 circa	Install drainage & water seal exterior basement walls, PSF Quarters 59 127-A 335-B 540-A 550-B 721-B 723-A 744-B 754-B 1001-A 1414-C 1432-F 1525-B 1529-B		AF-03544-6J		
304	042-043	1986-1988	BASEMENT WATER SEEPAGE INVESTIGATION, PSF 700 AREA,  900 AREA,  1000 AREA , 1400 AREA,  1500 AREA; Water Seal Exterior basement walls in PSF Bldg 754-B [Oversize separated] [2 folders]		AF-03546-6J	PN 538	
304	044	1984	Replacement of Two Windows in Bldg 1 PSF		AF-03640-4		
304	045	1983-1984	Repair storm damage to PSF Quarters 128-B		AF-03809-3J		
304	046	1983	Repair rear entrance of PSF Quarters 1420-C		AF-03810-3J		
304	047	1983	Repair fire damage to PSF Quarters 546-A, Presidio Boulevard		AF-03871-3J		
304	048	1984	Replace & Repair roof leak around bedroom window, Bldg 535-A, PSF		AF-03944-4		
304	049	1983	REPAINT EXTERIORS, 31 DWELLING UNITS,  PSF FUNSTON AVENUE		AF-04014-3J		
304	050	1984	Quarters Maintenance, PSF Bldg 757-A		AF-04026-4J		
304	051	1985	Quarters Maintenance, PSF Bldg 1588-D		AF-04147-4J		
304	052	1984	Patch subflooring & replace tile in upstairs bathroom; Replace vat in kitchen & dining rooms, PSF Bldg 1236		AF-04154-1J		
304	053	1983	Replace asbestos pipe insulation, Family Housing, PSF 1000 Area		AF-04415-3J		
304	054	1984	Quarters Maintenance, PSF Bldg 1549-A, mildew		AF-04576-5J		
304	055	1984	Quarters Maintenance, PSF Bldg 1544-B, smoke damage		AF-04581-5J		
304	056	1984	Quarters Maintenance, PSF Bldg 1527-A		AF-04584-5J		
304	057	1983	Repair wall & install drain to prevent leaks, Quarters 1432-F, PSF		AF-04589-3J		
304	058	1984	Quarters Maintenance, PSF Bldg 1558-D, Replace dry rotted flooring		AF-04606-5J		
304	059	1984	Quarters Maintenance, PSF Bldg 1559-C		AF-04629-5J		
304	060	1984-1985	UPGRADE KITCHENS,  500 AREA, BLDGS 532 533 534 535 536 537 538 539, PSF FAMILY HOUSING		AF-04653-5J	PN 322	
304	061	1985	UPGRADE KITCHENS,  500 AREA, PSF FAMILY HOUSING, Estimate, Design documents [Oversize separated]		AF-04653-5J	PN 322	
304	062	1984	Quarters Maintenance, PSF Bldg 1587-I, mildew		AF-04720-5J		
304	063	1984	Quarters Maintenance, PSF Bldg 1526-E, Smoke damage		AF-04728-5J		
304	064	1984	Quarters Maintenance, PSF Bldg 1556-D		AF-04743-5J		
304	065	1984	Quarters Maintenance, PSF Bldg 1710-A, replace counters		AF-04762-5J		
304	066	1984	Quarters Maintenance, PSF Bldg 1585-C, replace flooring		AF-04777-5J		
305	001	1983	STUDY TO PAVE PARKING AREAS, near Bldgs 718 720 724 726 728, LIGGETT Avenue AND CLARK Street AREA,  PSF [Oversize separated]		AF-04780-3J		
305	002	1985	Quarters Maintenance, PSF Bldg 1711-C, Refinish kitchen cabinets		AF-04855-5J		
305	003	1985	Quarters Maintenance, PSF Bldg 1578-G, smoke damage		AF-04892-5J		
305	004	1986-1987	REPAIR HEATING SYSTEM, BLDGS 56 57 58 59  PSF		AF-04905-5		
305	005	1985	Construct French drain to prevent water leaks, PSF Bldg 1523 1525		AF-04930-5J		
305	006	1985	CONVERT OFFICE TO ONE BEDROOM APARTMENT, PSF  BLDG 1504		AF-05004-5J		
305	007	1985	ELECTRICAL RENOVATION, BLDG 4 PSF		AF-05037-5J		
305	008	1985	Renovation of Bldg 4 PSF		AF-05037-5J		
305	009	1983	Build fence on west side of PSF Quarters 1277-A		AF-05055-3J		
305	010	1983	Install Electric & water meters in Family Housing Quarters, PSF FOBR FOBK FOCR FOMA PRFTA		AF-05100-5J		
305	011	1983	Repaint front porch & replace downspouts & gutters, Bldg 1781, PSF		AF-05176-3J		
305	012	1983 circa	Block fire places with metal covers, Quarters 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16, PSF Funston Avenue Housing		AF-05192-3J		
305	013	1983 circa	Replace sliding glass door, PSF Bldg 1425		AF-05214-5J		
305	014	1985	Install storm drain between PSF Bldgs 1401 & 1403 to prevent standing water & building leaks		AF-05319-5J		
305	015	1983	Improve grounds around Family Housing Quarters 414 416 420 422 424, PSF		AF-05378-3J		
305	016		Cross reference sheet for AF-00097-7J		AF-05632-3J		
305	017	1983	Repair fire damaged quarters, Bldg 1591, PSF		AF-05829-3J		
305	018	1990	Removal of Contracted Vehicle & Trailer & Subsequent repair work - Trailer stuck between roadside berm & PSF Quarters 1532 1536 [Photos]		AF-09145-0		
305	019	1986	Install drainage, PSF Bldg 721-B		AF-20454-6J		
305	020	1987	Install concrete sidewalk in the rear of Quarters 952 953 954, PSF		AF-50603-7		
305	021	1981	REPLACE FUSE SUBPANELS, PSF 1500 AREA QUARTERS		AF-82266-1J		
305	022	1983	Remove & Replace Underground services, PSF Bldgs 510 through 551, 500 Area		AF-83114-2		
305	023	1982	Replace roof, gutters, & downspouts, PSF Bldgs 1320 1324		AF-83422-2J		
305	024	1983	Install sump pumps to prevent flooding, PSF Quarters 715 716 717 718 719 720 721 722 723 724 725 726		AF-84217-4J		
305	025	1991-1992	LAWN MOWING - VIP QUARTERS [General's Quarters - Lawn Care Description]		AF-92064-2J		
305	026	1991	Grounds MAINTENANCE, VACANT HOUSING		AF-92101-2J		
305	027	1991-1992	Preventive Maintenance MATERIALS, FAMILY HOUSING		AF-92104-2J		
305	028	1991	Repair porches, Cement cracking in areas, Bldgs 1204 1205 1206, PSF		AG-00003-1J		
305	029	1986	REMOVE Window BARS & PAINT Building, PSF BLDG 1214		AG-00007-7J		
305	030	1990	Landscape & modify Barbecue [BBQ] Area, Law Enforcement Company Barracks, in front of Bldg 1202, PSF		AG-00022-0J		
305	031	1987	CONSTRUCTION OF CONFIDENCE COURSE, FOSC		AG-00039-7J		
305	032	1988	Install handrails on outside stairs of Bldg 1214 front entrance, PSF		AG-00042-8J		
305	033	1988	Replace sidewalks damaged by tree, investigate root encroachment, Bldg 1214, PSF		AG-00051-8J		
305	034	1988	Request herbicide be sprayed from front of Bldg 1214 to Bldg 1218 and the curb behind Bldg 1214 to Bldg 1218, including the parking area, PSF		AG-00051-9J		
305	035	1990	Install security screen, Bldg 100-A Room 103  & Bldg 100-B, Room 5, PSF		AG-00101-0J		
305	036	1987	INSTALL RAMP for Handicap Access, PSF  BLDG 220		AG-00200-8J		
305	037	1993	Plant Ground cover & roses in area, PSF Bldg 106, Bill of Materials for African Daisy & Assorted colors of Roses		AG-00214-4		
305	038	1994	Build Arms Room, PSF Bldg 1027, Listing of weapons to be stored		AG-01822-4J		
305	039	1994	Remove iron gate, Room 108, Bldg 34, PSF		AG-01936-4J  AE-06052-4		
305	040	1991	Reactivate PSF Buildings 1207 1208 to accommodate 864th Engineer Battalion		AG-02200-1J		
305	041	1983	INSTALL AUTOMATIC EXHAUST VENTILATION SYSTEM,  BLDG 1355  PSF [Oversize separated]		AG-02212-2J		
305	042	1992	Field Latrine construction for the 864th Engineer Battalion Deployment, Bldg 1207, PSF		AG-10992-2J		
305	043	1993	Replace metal door with wooden Dutch Door, PSF Bldg 106, Bill of Materials for lumber with dimensions		AG-12251-3		
305	044	1991	Provide emergency exit for fire escape from basement at south end, PSF Bldg 38		AH-00003-1J		
305	045	1991	Repair boiler room, PSF Bldg 38, Carbon Monoxide leak		AH-00005-1J		
305	046	1991	Repainting of parking lot to designate specific parking spaces for Headquarters of 6th Army, PSF Bldg 38		AH-00009-1J		
305	047	1986	Construct SIXTH ARMY OPERATIONS CENTER, PSF  BLDG 38		AH-00012-7J		
305	048	1991	Create doorway by breaking through cinder block wall joining Room 13 to Room 15; Remove low hanging pipe from ceiling, Room 13; Abate Asbestos in Room 13; PSF Bldg 38		AH-00015-1J		
305	049	1988	DRAINAGE SYSTEM,  BLDG 38,   Basement Computer Room PSF		AH-00051-8J		
305	050	1988	INSTALL PARTITION AND VENTS,  Computer Room, PSF BLDG 39		AH-00052-8J		
305	051	1989	REPAIR CEILING LEAKS, PSF  Bldg 39 Basement		AH-00081-9J		
305	052	1989	EXHAUST FAN INSTALLATION in Basement of PSF BLDG 39 for Electronic Telephone Switching System		AH-00094-9J		
305	053	1993	Repair roof leak, PSF Bldgs 38 215 - Repaired tiles with Mastic		AH-01707-4		
305	054	1982	Redo PARKING AT PSF: Keyes Street, Mesa Street		AH-03099-2J		
305	055	1982	Raise floor in computer room, Bldg 39, Room 7, PSF		AH-03322-3J		
305	056		Cross reference sheet for PE-00099-8J		AH-04673-4		
305	057	1988	Expansion of Computer Room, PSF Bldg 39		AH-06094-5		
305	058	1991-1992	Construct wall to meet specifications for Legal Consulting Conference Room, Bldg 223, PSF		AJ-00001-1J		
305	059	1993-1994	Tax Center Sign, PSF Bldg 223		AJ-00001-4J		
305	060	1991	Fix outside stairs & railing (fire exit), Bldg 223, PSF		AJ-00002-2J		
305	061	1989	Establish handicap parking space in front of Bldg 222 at north side entrance; Establish "SJA Customer Only" [Staff Judge Advocate] parking spaces in front of Bldg 223 at the south end, PSF		AJ-00012-9J		
305	062	1983	IMPROVE GROUNDS - LANDSCAPE, FEMA [FEDERAL EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AGENCY],  BLDG 105  PSF [Oversize separated]		AJ-03887-3J		
305	063	1983	INSTALL 1st Floor  WINDOWS AND Basement  LIGHTS, PSF  BLDG 105		AJ-05351-4J		
305	064	1983	INSPECT & MAINTAIN HALON Fire Protection SYSTEM, PSF  BLDG 105 BASEMENT		AJ-05352-3		
305	065	1990	LEVEL MOTOR POOL FOR MORE PARKING SPACES NEAR BLDG 1451, PSF		AK-05753-0J		
305	066	1994	Remark parking lot (Lot B, Lot C) & ambulance parking areas, Bldg 1100 LAMC		AL-00001-4J		
305	067	1993	Repair steam line leak from Boiler Plant to Bldg 1062, PSF		AL-00004-3J		
305	068	1991	Remove hazardous waste, Bldg 1100 LAMC		AL-00024-1J		
305	069	1990	Install sprinkler system for flammable liquid storage vault, Bldg 1060, PSF		AL-00042-0J		
305	070	1990-1993	Repair sidewalk at joint due to Tree root damage, Bldg 1100 LAMC		AL-00087-0J		
305	071	1992	Inspect & Clean Hot Water Systems & Air Conditioning Water Cooling Systems, Bldg 1100 LAMC & Bldg 1105 Schwartz Theater		AL-00112-1J		
305	072	1991	Build rainproof canopy from Hospital to CT Scanner trailer, PSF Bldg 1062		AL-00130-1J		
305	073	1991	REDESIGN ROOF DRAINAGE TO PREVENT FOUNDATION LEAK, PSF  BLDG 1062		AL-00131-1J		
305	074	1991	RESURFACE FLOOR WITH CONCRETE, PSF  BLDG 1062		AL-00138-1J		
305	075	1991	Install security screens over windows in Administration Areas of Bldg 668, PSF		AL-00149-1J		
305	076	1978-1980	ALTERATION OF LAMC [LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER] BLDG 1100 FOR INSTALLATION OF A COMPUTERIZED TOMOGRAPHIC SCANNER [CT Scanner]   [Oversize separated]		AL-00166-0J   C-2034		
305	077	1980-1984	FIREMASTER, FIRE DETECTION & Halon 1301 Protection System,  BLDG 1100  LAMC [TM 5-696] [Oversize separated]		AL-00555-9		
305	078	1982	REPAIR ROOF LEAKS, PSF BLDGS 1016 1803 & FOBK Bldg  511		AL-01067-3J AR-04703-2J BT-04776-2J		
305	079	1982	Fabricate sign faces: "Reserved for General Officers"		AL-01852-2J		
306	001	1980	ENGINEERING SURVEY of EARTHQUAKE DAMAGE, BLDG 1100 LAMC		AL-01959-0J		
306	002	1988	Install shower & sink for LAMC medical warehouse, sink to be used for disposal of expired liquid medical supplies		AL-02001-2J		
306	003	1992	Remove drain pipe and concrete surrounding pipe, PSF Bldg 1007		AL-02009-2J		
306	004	1992	Maintenance & Service of LAMC Smoke Detection & Fire Alarm System, Bldgs 218 1100 PSF		AL-02013-2J		
306	005	1980	REPAIR CURB TO LOADING DOCK, PSF BLDG 1162		AL-02022-0J		
306	006	1980-1988	LAMC [LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER] & PSF MOBILIZATION PLAN VOLUME 1, Correspondence, LAMC Bldgs 100 101 103 104 1007 1008 1009 1012 1014 1050 1051 & FOSC Bldgs 1202 1203 1204 1205 1206 1207 1208 1217 1218		AL-02130-0J		
306	007	1982	Installation of fume hood, LAIR Bldg 1110, Room 1106 PSF		AL-02147-2		
306	008	1982	Electrical work, Bldg 1012, PSF		AL-02161-1J		
306	009	no date	MODIFICATION TO ANIMAL DISEASE FACILITY, Bldg 668 PSF [Oversize separated]		AL-02191-0		
306	010	1982	Electrical work, Bldg 1013, PSF		AL-02324-2J		
306	011	1982-1983	SURVEY & INSTALL TELEPHONE OUTLETS, PSF BLDGS 210 1051 [Oversize separated]		AL-02331-2 AB-03250-2		
306	012	1982	Electrical work, PSF Bldg 1801		AL-02352-2J		
306	013	1982	Relocate air conditioner & electrical work, Bldg 1801, PSF		AL-02353-2J		
306	014	1982	Request circuit & dedication line for installation of copy machine, Bldg 1008, PSF		AL-02423-2J		
306	015	1982	Install 6-inch high concrete curb in front of Bldg 1028 PSF		AL-02731-1J		
306	016	1982	Paint curb red in front of Bldg 1028 PSF		AL-02731-2J		
306	017	1980	FIRE SAFETY REPAIRS, PSF  BLDG 1050 [CANCELLED] [Oversize separated]		AL-02906-0J		
306	018	1982	Reconnect gas line from building supply to exhaust hoods on 6th floor, Bldg 1801, PSF		AL-02922-2J		
306	019	1982	Relocate wall switch, PSF Bldg 668, Post Veterinary Clinic		AL-03083-1J		
306	020	1982	First floor area modifications: Remove counter, dutch door, shelves, & metal tracks on ceiling in Rooms 1225, 1228, 1304, 1316, & lobby, PSF Bldg 1801		AL-03222-2J		
306	021	1982	Remove eyewash in basement & install on 6th floor between rooms 6107 & 6109, PSF Bldg 1801		AL-03274-2J		
306	022	1982	Disassemble dental cabinets, chairs, & dental units, Rooms 1406, 1408, 1410, PSF Bldg 1801		AL-03355-2J		
306	023	1982	Remove partition on 1st floor, southwest corner of Room 1103, PSF Bldg 1801		AL-03397-2J		
306	024	1982	Remove 3 security screens from Room 129 windows, leave one in place, Bldg 1012, PSF		AL-03436-2J		
306	025	1982	Form concrete pad for mail receptacle, PSF Bldg 1016		AL-03513-2J		
306	026	1982	Lower fire blanket on 6th floor about 3-inches from floor on wall; Install electrical outlets, PSF Bldg 1801		AL-03544-2J		
306	027	1982	CONSTRUCT PARTITION,  LETTERMAN BLDG 1016, Rooms 217 & 218, PSF		AL-03621-2		
306	028	1982	EQUIPMENT INSTALLATION & MAINTENANCE  [ELECTRICAL, MECHANICAL, PLUMBING], PSF BLDG 1050		AL-03695-2J		
306	029	1982	Modify panic hardware to stairwell door in lobby area, East Wing, PSF Bldg 1801		AL-03734-2J		
306	030	1982	Repair water damage of Wing 5, Basement, PSF Bldg 1801		AL-04017-2J		
306	031	1983	Install electrical outlets, PSF Bldg 1801		AL-04051-3J		
306	032	1983	INSTALL SECURITY WIRE MESH DOOR, PSF  BLDG 1063		AL-04064-2		
306	033	1982-1983	Install security wire mesh sliding door in cage area of medical warehouse, Bldg 1063 PSF		AL-04064-2J		
306	034	no date	Installation of Fire extinguishing system, Bldg 1100 LAMC		AL-04721-2		
306	035	1983	Install air conditioner in Bldg 1016, Room 107, LAMC Allergy Clinic		AL-05040-3J		
306	036	1988	Replace LAMC kitchen conveyor, Bldg 1100, PSF		AL-05058-6J		
306	037	1983	INSTALL Security System, PSF  BLDG 1000, GENERAL OFFICERS' QUARTERS [Oversize separated]		AL-05245-3J		
306	038	1983	SURVEY STRUCTURAL DAMAGE, BLDG 1016  PSF		AL-05478-3J		
306	039	1983	Clean debris & remove log in area North of Thompson Hall, Bldg 1027, LAMC		AL-05753-4J		
306	040	1983	Inspection & Evaluation of GUTTERS & DOWNSPOUTS, PSF  1000 Area		AL-05761-4J		
306	041	1985	VENTILATION REPAIRS,  LAMC BLDGS 1051 1100		AL-05840-4		
306	042	1984	Install electrical receptacles for Viable equipment in PSF Bldgs 1014 1060		AL-05903-4J		
306	043	1986	REPAIR WINDOW FRAMES, PSF BLDG 558, Service Branch		AL-06024-7J		
306	044	1987	Installation of surgical lights, Bldg 1100 LAMC		AL-06044-7		
306	045	1988/02	REPAIR OF FIRE DAMAGE,  BLDGS 1595-A AND 1595-B  PSF		AL-06059-8		
306	046	1987	ELECTRICAL SURVEY, PSF  BLDG 103		AL-06078-7J		
306	047	1987	REPAIR & EVALUATE FIRE ALARMS, PSF  BLDG 103		AL-06079-7J		
306	048	1987	REQUEST fire ALARM to be HARD-WIRED into PSF BLDG 103		AL-06080-7J		
306	049	1987-1988	INSTALL NEW VACUUM LINE & Move Oxygen [O2] Valve, LAMC BLDG 1100 [CANCELLED] [Photos]		AL-06090-7		
306	050	1987	CLEAN EXHAUST SYSTEM, LAMC  BLDG 1100 [INDUSTRIAL HYGIENE REQUIREMENT DUE TO ETHYLENE OXIDE EXPOSURE]		AL-06092-7J		
306	051	1987	RENOVATE Room in PSF BLDG 1060		AL-06117-7J		
306	052	1987	ROOM RENOVATION, PSF  BLDG 1060 [Oversize separated]		AL-06117-7J		
306	053	1987	REROOFING, PSF  BLDGS 1063 1163		AL-06124-7J		
306	054	1987	INSTALL HANDICAP ACCESS Ramp, PSF  BLDG 558		AL-06135-7J		
306	055	1988-1989	Insert 2 posts with a chain in parking lot in front of Bldg 1014 (south side), PSF		AL-07044-8J		
306	056	1988	REQUEST FOR ELECTRICAL WORK: Install exhaust fan & electrical outlets, PSF  BLDG 1062		AL-07079-9J		
306	057	1990	INSTALL SHOWER AND SINK,  BLDG 1063,  LAMC MEDICAL WAREHOUSE for DISPOSAL OF NON-HAZARDOUS WASTE MEDICAL SUPPLIES		AL-07090-9J		
306	058	1989-1990	CONDUCT ARCHITECTURAL AND ENGINEERING STUDY FOR CONSTRUCTION OF HEALTH CARE SYSTEM CLASSROOMS, PSF  BLDG 1051		AL-07116-9J	PN 603	
306	059	1989	REMOVE ASBESTOS, BOILER PLANT, PSF  BLDG 1065		AL-07132-9J		
306	060	1989	INSTALL SINK, PSF BLDG 1013		AL-07137-9J		
306	061	1989	BUILD CANOPY TO CT SCANNER TRAILER, PSF  BLDG 1100		AL-07141-9J		
306	062	no date	REPLACE 6-inch WATER LINE in FOBK - FOBR Tunnel [Baker-Barry Tunnel] [Oversize separated]		AL-82617-1		
306	063	1984	VIABLE COMPUTER CIRCUITS: Install Viable Equipment, DEMARC Station, Bldgs 34 37 39 86 87 101 116 220 918 924 935 1016 1060 1110 1188; Electrical Branch Circuit PSF; List of work requests related to Viable proj [OS separated]		AM-06760-4P		
306	064	1994	BUILD HANDICAPPED RAMP, PSF  BLDG 130  [File Check out slip only - FILE CHECKED OUT 8/8/1994 & NEVER RETURNED]		AN-00001-0J		
306	065	1980	Basement Arms Room, PSF Bldgs 1204 1205		AN-03233-0J		
306	066	1991	Paint "No Parking" on concrete pillars that support Doyle Drive, on pillars on Bank Street behind bank, & near Commissary parking lot, PSF		AO-00001-2J		
306	067	1994	Install "Children Playing" sign on Battery Caulfield Road, adjacent to Housing area, PSF		AO-00001-4J		
306	068	1991	Install 15 MPH Speed Limit signs on West Pacific Avenue behind the Presidio Golf Course		AO-00002-2J		
306	069	1994	Repaint all parking lines & letters in MP Station [Military Police], PSF Bldg 36		AO-00002-4J		
306	070	1992	Install "Vehicle Registration" sign, Room 101, PSF Bldg 36		AO-00003-2J		
306	071	1992	Install Stop Sign for intersection of Morton Street & Rodriguez Street, adjacent to Bldg 705 on Morton Street, PSF		AO-00005-2J		
306	072	1992	Install Pedestrian Crossing Sign adjacent to west side of Post Thrift Shop, Bldg 230, PSF		AO-00006-2J		
306	073	1987	Install alarm system, PSF Bldg 230		AO-00008-7J		
306	074	1990-1992	Construct private Interview Room within office, PSF Bldg 222-B		AO-00012-0J		
306	075	1993	Replace front steps, PSF Bldg 101		AO-00013-4J  MG-00013-4J		
306	076	1987	Outside Area Enhancement: Install fence-type barrier around 3 areas of lawn surrounding Bldg 1202, PSF		AO-00016-7J		
306	077	1987	Install Bus Stop signs, Bus Stop Ahead signs, & Crosswalks, PSF [Oversize separated]		AO-00023-8J		
306	078	1990	Repaint parking lot & install sign, PSF Bldgs 1182 1188		AO-00025-0J		
306	079	1991	Installation of Traffic Botts Dots (Speed bumps), PSF		AO-00031-1J		
306	080	1991	Install "No Parking Between Handicap Zone" signs at LAMC between handicap parking spaces		AO-00036-1J		
306	081	1988	Install signs: One Way Street, Deaf Child, & speed regulation, Rosenstock Housing area, PSF		AO-00036-8J		
306	082	1990-1991	Install "Deaf Child" sign on west & east entrance of 400 Area Housing on Washington Boulevard & adjacent to Quarters 409-A, PSF		AO-00037-1J		
306	083	1993	INSTALL ADDITIONAL WIRING & REPAIRS TO INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM [IDS], PSF  BLDG 605		AO-00037-3J		
307	001	1994	Install 25 MPH Speed Limit signs in East & West directions of Mason St: on Mason St at Javowitz St, on Mason St adjacent to Main Exchange parking lot, on Mason St at Macdonald St; Paint crosswalk in front of Bldg 643, PSF		AO-00039-4J		
307	002	1991	Install Yield Sign at intersection of Fisher Loop & Infantry Terrace, PSF		AO-00041-1J		
307	003	1991	Change Speed Limit sign located at Lincoln Boulevard adjacent to 25th Avenue entrance to 35 MPH, PSF		AO-00044-1J		
307	004	1988-1989	Install UNREFLECTIVE CERAMIC PAVEMENT MARKERS for Traffic Control, PSF 1400 AREA [Oversize separated]		AO-00044-8J		
307	005	1991	Install 25 MPH sign on West Pacific Avenue, just east of Arguello entrance, PSF		AO-00045-1J		
307	006	1988	PRESIDIO Avenue Entrance GATE PROJECT		AO-00045-8J		
307	007	1988	ARGUELLO GATE MODIFICATION		AO-00047-8J		
307	008	1991	Install regulatory traffic signs (One-Way & Do Not Enter signs) at intersection of Lincoln Boulevard & West Halleck Street, PSF		AO-00048-1J		
307	009	1988	Install Security FENCES & GATES,  BATTERY CAULFIELD, PSF		AO-00048-8J		
307	010	1991	Install 15 Bicycle Warning signs around PSF		AO-00049-1J		
307	011	1991	Install "Residents and Guest Only" Traffic sign at the intersection of Washington Street & Neuman Street, PSF		AO-00051-2J		
307	012	1988	SECURITY WORK - Install doors, locks, & screens, PSF  BLDG 36		AO-00055-8J		
307	013	1989	Repair perimeter fence between Gorgas Gate & Lombard Gate, PSF		AO-00068-9J		
307	014	1989	UPGRADE SECURITY OF MILITARY POLICE STATION, PSF  BLDG 36		AO-00069-9J		
307	015	1993	Install sign for new MPI Office, PSF Bldg 122-B, "Military Police Investigations"		AO-00292-3J		
307	016	1993	Repair road sign "Private Road" for Quarters 1 at intersection of Rawles & Shafter Road, PSF		AO-00303-3J		
307	017	1981	Install security lighting & trim trees, Central Magazine, PSF Bldg 1470		AO-01253-2J		
307	018	1982	SURVEY TO REPAIR PSF PERIMETER AND GOLF COURSE CHAIN-LINK FENCE AND TRIM OVERGROWTH  PSF  [SECURITY -TERRORISM PROTECTION] [Oversize separated]		AO-02592-2J		
307	019	1981-1982	REPLACE CHAIN-LINK FENCE AND GUARD RAIL, PSF LAMC FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA, FOSC Reservoir Bldg 1469, Bid Schedule, Technical Specifications [Oversize separated]		AO-02592-2J  AU-82613-1		
307	020	1982	Install 7 pole-mounted security lights, Battery Caulfield, PSF		AO-02594-2J		
307	021	1981-1982	REPLACE BARRELS & INSTALL TRAFFIC REFLECTORS, NEW MASON STREET, PSF [Oversize separated]		AO-03708-1J		
307	022	1973-1983	INSTALL DOG KENNEL - MILITARY POLICE [MP] STATION  PSF AT NIKE SITE SF-89-L OR PSF BLDG 666 [AR-190-12: Military Police Working Dogs] [Oversize separated]		AO-03931-2J		
307	023	1982	Fabricate signs - Speed regulation & Children At Play - on Washington Boulevard, Compton Road, Nauman Road, PSF		AO-04052-2J		
307	024	1982	TRAFFIC STUDY - INTERSECTION of LINCOLN BOULEVARD AND STILWELL Road, PSF		AO-04105-2		
307	025	1986	PLACEMENT OF TRAFFIC SIGNS, 1800 Area, 15th Avenue, PSF		AO-05280-6J		
307	026	1986	SECURITY WORK, PSF BLDG 38, Command General's Office - Counter-Terrorism		AO-05282-6J		
307	027	1986	INSTALL SOLID CORE DOORS & Clear Brush, PSF  BLDG 342  - Counter-Terrorism		AO-05301-6J		
307	028	1986	INSTALL INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM [IDS], LEXAN windows, PSF BLDG 342, Counter-Terrorism		AO-05302-6J		
307	029	1987	Construct enclosure for walkway from garage door to entrance door of Quarters 1, PSF		AO-05307-7J		
307	030	1983	Traffic Engineering Study, Quarry Road [Parking], PSF		AO-07054-4		
307	031	1993	Check & repair exterior of Bldg 36 prior to painting, PSF		AO-07177-3		
307	032		Cross reference sheet for PE-00099-8J		AO-07302-5		
307	033	1993	Install washing machines, PSF Bldg 101		AO-11380-3		
307	034	1993	REPLACE & REPAIR HEATING SYSTEMS, PSF BLDGS 35 87 103-B & FOCR BLDG 1045 [Oversize separated]		AP-00001-3J		
307	035	1979	INSTALL INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM [IDS], PSF BLDG 135		AP-01164-0J		
307	036	1981-1982	INSTALL PEDIATRIC SIZE DRINKING FOUNTAINS AND TOILETS,  BLDG 567 569 572,  PSF CHILDCARE FACILITIES [Oversize separated]		AP-01736-1J		
307	037	1993	Repair roof leak at skylight, PSF Bldg 387		AP-01808-4		
307	038	1981	HANDICAP Accessibility MODIFICATIONS,  BLDG 50, PSF Officers' Club Restrooms		AP-02185-1		
307	039	1982-1983	Install drain with cover in sauna room, PSF Bldg 1152, Gym #2		AP-02218-2J		
307	040	1981	PAINT WALLS AND BOUNDARY MARKERS OF RAQUETBALL COURT,  BLDG 63,  POST GYMNASIUM  PSF		AP-02400-1J		
307	041	1982	MODIFY BUILDING FOR AUTOMATIC SCORER AND CONSTRUCTION OF GAME ROOM,  BOWLING CENTER, PSF BLDG 1387		AP-02490-2		
307	042	1983	INSTALL SECURITY LIGHTS - BATTERY CAULFIELD AREA,  PSF 1400 AREA		AP-02594-2J		
307	043	1980	PAINT EXTERIOR,  BLDG 386,  PSF MAIN POST LIBRARY [PHOTOS]		AP-02802-2P		
307	044	1982	INSTALL RAMP FOR WHEELCHAIR ACCESS,  BLDG 214,  PSF ARMY COMMUNITY SERVICE		AP-02808-2J		
307	045	1982	INSTALL STAIRWAY, PSF  BLDG 1151 [Oversize separated]		AP-02982-1		
307	046	1983	INSTALLATION OF ACOUSTICAL DRAPES, PSF  BLDG 1387, BOWLING CENTER [Oversize separated]		AP-03227-3J		
307	047	1983	REPLACE ROOF AND FLOOR, PSF  BLDGS 852 1170		AP-04087-3J  AF-03389-4		
307	048	1983	Install overhead lubrication system in Post Auto Crafts Shop, PSF Bldg 662		AP-04167-3J		
307	049	1983	Install handicap access ramp for PSF Bldg 210, Wells Fargo Bank		AP-04228-3J		
307	050	1985	REDO LIGHTING SYSTEM, PSF  BLDG 386, Post Library		AP-05342-6J		
307	051	1986	REPAIR LOADING DOCK, PSF  BLDG 122		AP-05357-6J		
307	052	1986	INSTALL VENT FAN SHOWER HEAD, PSF  BLDG 662, Automotive Skills Center for Safety Deficiencies		AP-05429-6J		
307	053	1987	INSTALL FIELD LIGHTS, PSF  BLDG 768,  Paul Goode Field		AP-05449-7		
307	054	1983	Remodel women's shower room, Main Post Gym #1, PSF Bldg 63		AP-05458-3J		
307	055	1983	Repair, paint, & stain log exterior of Community Center, PSF Bldg 1299		AP-05466-3J		
307	056	1983	Repair steps in lounge area, Community Center, PSF Bldg 1299, Log Cabin		AP-05471-3J		
307	057	1987	RENOVATE PSF BLDG 1331 including Asbestos Removal - Youth Center		AP-05487-7J		
307	058	1987	REPAIR & REPLACE SPRINKLER HEADS on Athletic Fields IN AREA OF PSF BLDGS 1209 1215		AP-05488-7J		
307	059	1987	INSTALL EMERGENCY FLOODLIGHTS, PSF  BLDG 1152,  Post Gym		AP-05509-7J		
307	060	1987	INSTALL FLOOD LIGHTS AT Post GYMNASIUM, PSF  BLDG 1226		AP-05515-7J		
307	061	1987	Install Female SHOWER & REMOVE SINK, PSF  BLDG 1226,  Post Gym		AP-05523-7J		
307	062	1985-1988	RENOVATE ATTIC in Bldg 122, PSF ARTS AND CRAFTS CENTER [Oversize separated]		AP-05564-3	PN-320	
307	063	1983	RENOVATE 3RD (ATTIC) FLOOR OF BLDG 122 PSF, Arts & Crafts Center [Oversize separated]		AP-05564-3		
307	064	1987	Repair WOMEN'S  & Men's SAUNA & REPLACE FLOOR, PSF Bldg 63, Post Gym		AP-05567-7J		
307	065	1987	STAIRWAY REPAIR, PSF  BLDG 87		AP-05569-7J		
307	066	1987	REPLACE Sauna DOOR FRAME, PSF  BLDG 63, Post Gym		AP-05586-7J		
307	067	1987	REPAIR ROOF,  BLDG 903, FOBR Balloon Hangar		AP-05595-8J		
307	068	1988	REPAIR ROOF, PSF BLDG 386,  Post Library		AP-05620-8J		
307	069	1988	Repair sidewalk on east end of Bldg 135, NCO [Non-commissioned Officers'] Enlisted Club, PSF		AP-05697-8J		
307	070	1988	REPLACE REAR DOORS,  BLDG 1299,  PSF  Log Cabin		AP-05818-8J		
307	071	1988	Renovate Barracks for Army Community Service Occupancy, PSF Bldg 103-A		AP-05862-9J		
307	072	1988	Demolition of Utility Shack / Scorer's Shack at Paul Goode Field, Bldg 771 FOSC		AP-05864-9J		
307	073	1989	INSTALL EMERGENCY LIGHTS, PSF  BLDG 50		AP-05883-9J		
307	074	1989	MOVE FIRE DOORS, PSF  BLDG 50		AP-05884-9J		
307	075	1989	HANDICAPPED PROVISIONS, PSF  BLDG 135		AP-05891-9J		
307	076	1989	Cut & Trim Trees & Bushes, around PSF Bldgs 47 48 49 50		AP-05920-9		
307	077	1989	Repair weight room deficiencies, Earthquake damage, PSF Bldg 63 Post Gymnasium		AP-05940-0J		
307	078	1989-1990	Repair roof in Arts & Crafts Center, Earthquake damage, PSF Bldg 122		AP-05944-0J		
307	079	1990	Inspect & replace 5 dead trees on North & East sides of Bowling Center, PSF Bldg 93		AP-05981-0J		
307	080	1990	Install Child Development Center building sign, PSF Bldg 387		AP-05993-0J		
307	081	1990	Upgrade front of PSF Bldg 387: landscaping		AP-06003-0J		
307	082	1993	Install 4 "No Dogs Allowed" signs at Paul Goode Field Area #768 FOSC		AP-06025-3J		
307	083	1993	Repair broken gas line into Bldg 49, PSF		AP-06026-3J		
307	084	1993	Replace underground cable for phone lines, Bldgs 42 45 48 49 50, PSF		AP-06027-3J		
308	001	1993	Remove broken scoreboard from Baseball field's right field corner, Paul Goode Field Area #768 FOSC		AP-06030-3J		
308	002	1993	REPLACE HEATING VENTILATION BLOWER, PSF  BLDG 50, OFFICERS' CLUB		AP-06033-3J		
308	003	1990	Repave asphalt driveway east of center, PSF Bldg 387		AP-06034-1J		
308	004	1990	Install Security Gate on Bio-Chemical Testing Office, Location of Alcohol & Drug Abuse Testing Program, Room 4, PSF Bldg 910		AP-06035-1J		
308	005	1993	Install signs "Hands Across the Presidio", PSF Bldg 228		AP-06035-3J		
308	006	1990	Install lockable gate in Bldg 1331 to secure government property, PSF		AP-06047-1J		
308	007	1990	Install partition in Bldg 1331, PSF		AP-06048-1J		
308	008	1990	Install 2 signs "Scout Hut",  PSF Bldg 1331: front entrance & top of driveway		AP-06050-1J		
308	009	1991	Install water meter at Presidio Yacht Club because of severe water rationing from Marin Municipal Water District, Bldg 679, PSF		AP-06062-1J		
308	010	1991	Refinish & remark Basketball Court, Bldg 63, PSF Post Gymnasium		AP-06064-1J		
308	011	1991	Ballfield maintenance for All Army Soccer Team trial camp, Paul Goode Field, Area #768 FOSC		AP-06065-1J		
308	012	1991-1992	Repair interior & exterior of PSF Bldg 387, to prevent flooding of classrooms		AP-06067-1J		
308	013	1988	Renovate restrooms in Education Center, PSF Bldg 1216		AP-06076-1J		
308	014	1991	Renovate restrooms in Education Center, PSF Bldg 1216		AP-06076-1J		
308	015	1991	RESHORE RETAINING WALL DUE TO HILL SLIDE, PSF BLDG 384, TENNIS COURTS 1 AND 2		AP-06089-1J		
308	016	1992	Attach lettering to PSF Bldg 210, Travel Service: "Sato Travel"		AP-06099-2J		
308	017	1992	Install screen or grate on PSF Bldg 1216 roof's heating shaft near southeast corner to prevent bird infestation		AP-06101-2J		
308	018	1992	Repair chain-link security gate between Post Auto Skills Center - Bldg 662 & Warehouse - Bldg 663, PSF		AP-06103-2J		
308	019	1992	Install sign for Bowling Center at the front of the parking lot, PSF Bldg 93, "Parking for Bowling Center Patrons Only"		AP-06107-2J		
308	020	1992	Install sign for Army Education Center with hours of operation, PSF Bldg 1216		AP-06114-3J		
308	021	1993	Demolish Storage Shack on Baseball Field & Remove Electrical wiring, Pop Hicks Field, PSF Bldg 805, Barnard Road		AP-06119-3J		
308	022	1993	Install swing gates in Rooms 1 & 2, PSF Bldg 387, Child Development Center		AP-06120-3J		
308	023	1984	INSTALL HANDRAIL, PSF  BLDG 50,  Officers' Club		AP-07342-4J		
308	024	1984	Install Viable equipment, Bldgs 86 87, PSF		AP-07377-4J		
308	025	1984-1985	RENOVATE BUILDING 385, PSF Cultural Center / Presidio Playhouse		AP-07418-4J		
308	026	1990	Inspections & Minor Maintenance to Pool Equipment & water LAMC, Bldg 1151		AP-91083-1J		
308	027	1991	BOWLING ALLEY MAINTENANCE to SYSTEMS & EQUIPMENT		AP-92110-2J		
308	028	1991-1992	SWIMMING POOL MAINTENANCE to BUILDING SYSTEMS & EQUIPMENT, Bldg 1151 LAMC		AP-92111-2J		
308	029	1991	YOUTH ACTIVITY BUILDING MAINTENANCE to Refrigerators & Kitchen Equipment, PSF Bldg 1331		AP-92112-2J		
308	030	1990-1992	Support to GGNRA: Provide DEH support to the GGNRA Transition & Planning Teams to various locations to open manholes and sewage lift stations and information on operation of systems, PSF [Oversize separated]		AQ-00001-1J		
308	031	1990-1991	Provide Temporary Electrical Hookup for trailer behind PSF Bldg 277 to support GGNRA Transition & Planning Teams		AQ-00002-1J		
308	032	1993	DRILL HOLES TO ESTABLISH PLUMB LINE FOR PLACEMENT OF ELEVATOR FOR ACCESSIBILITY, PSF  BLDG 102  [NPS REQUEST]		AQ-00004-4J		
308	033	1994	Extend Parking Lot to the East to increase capacity by 20 vehicles, Relocate chain-link fence at east side of Bldg 643 Yard from the west end of Bldg 640 to the east end of Bldg 640, PSF		AQ-00005-4J		
308	034	1993	REROOFING CAVALRY STABLES, PSF  BLDGS 661 662 663 667 668		AQ-00006-3J		
308	035	1994	Quarry Road Erosion Control: Grade upper portion of road & insert culvert at base of hill to drain run-off, PSF		AQ-00007-4J		
308	036	1994	Archaeological monitoring at Water Treatment Plant Filter Building - Bldg 1773 & Generator Building  - Bldg 1776, PSF		AQ-00008-4J		
308	037	1993	Asbestos Removal, Rooms 118 & 119, PSF Bldg 1648		AQ-00016-3J		
308	038	1993	Native Plant protection to be installed in 7 PSF areas that support rare and/or endangered plants		AQ-00017-3J		
308	039	1993	Move Electric Poles from Battery East Parking Lot in order to provide bus parking, PSF		AQ-00019-3J		
308	040	1993	REPAIR TO PSF BLDG 643 FOR NPS MAINTENANCE OPERATION MOVE-IN [GGNRA REQUEST]		AQ-00027-3J		
308	041	1984	Install electric wiring for Viable equipment, PSF Bldg 36		AQ-07069-4J		
308	042	1993	Modify bathrooms for handicap access, Modify building for Park Police Function, PSF Bldg 1648 [GGNRA project]		AQ-60174-3J		
308	043	1982	Evaluation of Basement & 1st floor for proposed use of area as laboratory, PSF Bldg 1808		AR-03729-2		
308	044	1983	SURVEY TO STUDY CORRECTING  VENTILATION PROBLEM & INSTALL Air Conditioning,  BLDG 1801  PSF		AR-04035-3		
308	045		Cross reference sheet for AL-01067-3J		AR-04703-2J		
308	046	1983	Restore natural gas to basement, PSF Bldg 1808, Dental Research Lab		AR-05595-3J		
308	047	1988	Separate dedicated exhaust for 3 necropsy tables, Bldg 1110 LAIR		AR-05925-7J		
308	048	1988	INSTALL RS3 LABORATORIES, LAIR  BLDG 1110,  Convert Animal Holding to Wet Laboratories		AR-05976-8J		
308	049-050	1988-1990	CONVERT  ANIMAL HOLDING ROOMS TO WET LABORATORIES AND OTHER VARIOUS PROJECTS, LAIR  BLDG 1110  [Oversize separated]  [2 folders]		AR-05976-8J	PN 563	
308	051	1988-1990	TOXIC FEED MIXING HOOD,  BLDG 1110  LAIR		AR-05978-8J	PN 565	
308	052	1988	INSTALL AUTOPSY AND TABLE HOODS,  BLDG 1110,  LAIR NECROPSY LAB [Oversize separated]		AR-05980-8J		
308	053	1989	HAZARDOUS WASTE REMOVAL, LAIR Chemical Storage Bunker, BLDG 1111		AR-06016-9J		
308	054	1991-1992	RENOVATE ANIMAL FACILITY, LAIR BLDG 1110		AR-06037-1J		
308	055-056	1992	BASIC MAINTENANCE & REPAIR SERVICE,  BLDG 1110 LAIR  [COMPLETE LIST OF ROOM USES AND EQUIPMENT] [2 folders]		AR-06039-2J AR-06037-1J AR-06040-2+		
309	001		Cross reference sheet for AR-06039-2J		AR-06040-2  AR-06041-2J		
309	002	1983	INSTALL NEW DOORS AND LIGHTS, PSF  BLDG 1287, Battery HOWE-WAGNER FOR LAIR WOUND BALLISTICS RESEARCH [Oversize separated]		AR-08404-4J +		
309	003	1984	Viable equipment site preparation, LAIR Bldg 1110		AR-08442-4J		
309	004	1983-1987	RENOVATION OF FIRST FLOOR OF BLDG 1808 TO A DENTAL CLINIC, PSF [Oversize separated]		AR-08752-4		
309	005	1981	INSTALL PLASTIC CHEMICAL RESISTANT FLOORING, PHOTOGRAPHY LAB, PSF TASC [Training and Audiovisual Support Center] BLDG 603		AS-01567-2J		
309	006	1980	REFINISH FLOOR, PSF BLDG 2, Presidio Army MUSEUM		AS-02875-0J		
309	007		Cross reference sheet for FM-03649-1		AS-03090-1		
309	008	1981	CLEAN & REPAIR ROOF  GUTTERS AND DOWNSPOUTS, Presidio Army  MUSEUM,  BLDG 2  PSF [Oversize separated]		AS-03475-1J		
309	009		Cross reference sheet for AB-03922-2		AS-03954-2		
309	010	1982	Rewire junction boxes at Presidio Army Museum, PSF Bldg 2		AS-03983-2J		
309	011	1982	INSTALL WHEEL CHAIR LIFT,  BLDG 2  PSF, Presidio Army Museum [NOT Performed] [Oversize separated]		AS-04006-2		
309	012	1993	REPAIR FRONT PORCH,  PSF BLDG 2,  PRESIDIO Army MUSEUM		AS-05407-3J		
309	013	1986-1988	Renovate 3rd floor bathroom: Replace sinks, Remove toilet & urinal, PSF Bldg 2, Presidio Army Museum		AS-06055-7J		
309	014	1987	RESEAL EXTERIOR WALL, PSF  BLDG 2, Presidio Army Museum		AS-06088-7J		
309	015	1987	Build wall to separate DPTMSEC [Directorate of Plans, Training, Mobilization, & Security] work area from IRAC area [Internal Auditors], Bldg 220 PSF		AS-06091-7J		
309	016	1987-1988	Build wall to separate DPTMSEC area (Room 110) [Directorate of Plans, Training, Mobilization, & Security] from IRAC area [Internal Auditors], Bldg 220 PSF		AS-06091-7J		
309	017	1988	REPLACEMENT OF FAN AT BLDG 1369, INDOOR RANGE PSF		AS-06102-7J		
309	018	1988	UPDATE INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM [IDS], PSF  BLDG 2, Presidio Army Museum		AS-06123-8J		
309	019	1988	INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM [IDS] STUDY, PSF  BLDG 1219, Presidio Army  Museum Storage		AS-06124-8J		
309	020	1988	REPAIRS TO INDOOR RANGE, PSF  BLDG 1369		AS-06134-8J		
309	021	1989	EOC EMERGENCY POWER: Bldg 218 Fire Department Generator to Bldg 220, Emergency Operations Center [EOC], PSF [Oversize separated]		AS-06162-9J		
309	022	1989	SECURITY LIGHTING  Exterior, PSF  BLDG 2, Presidio Army Museum		AS-06164-9J		
309	023	1989	CLIMATE CONTROL, PSF  BLDG 2, Presidio Army Museum		AS-06173-9J		
309	024	1989	OUTDOOR Plaques / Signs for historic artifacts exhibited outside, Presidio Army MUSEUM, PSF  BLDG 2		AS-06178-9J		
309	025	1989	REPAIR & REPLACE 13 OUTDOOR BRONZE PLAQUES ON ALL OUTDOOR HISTORICAL ARTIFACTS FOR Presidio Army MUSEUM, PSF BLDG 2		AS-06179-9		
309	026	1989	Install safety rails & barriers around display in front of Bldg 2 & Missile display behind PSF Bldg 2, Presidio Army Museum		AS-06181-9J		
309	027	1989	REPAIR PANELS IN CEILING from Leak Damage, PSF  BLDG 220		AS-06182-9J		
309	028	1989	Reconstruction of displays, Presidio Army Museum, PSF Bldg 2		AS-06189-0J		
309	029	1990	CLEAN & Repair GUTTERS, PSF  BLDG 2, Presidio Army Museum [Flooding reference]		AS-06193-0J		
309	030	1990	REPAIR EARTHQUAKE CAUSED PLASTER DAMAGE, PSF  BLDG 2, Presidio Army Museum		AS-06223-0J		
309	031	1990	Replace window covers that were removed to install new security system, Spanish Exhibit Room, Presidio Army Museum, PSF Bldg 2		AS-06226-1J		
309	032	1993	Repair water damage caused by interior leak, possibly radiator, Presidio Army Museum, PSF Bldg 2		AS-06226-3J		
309	033	1993	Repair water damage, remove standing water from room under front entry steps caused by rain, Presidio Army Museum, PSF Bldg 2		AS-06227-3J		
309	034	1991	Museum grounds maintenance: remove overgrown thorny brush, Presidio Army Museum, PSF Bldg 2		AS-06233-1J		
309	035	1991	Install alarm system in PSF Bldg 1219, Presidio Army Museum storage facility		AS-06234-1J		
309	036	1991	Repair window in cataloging room, Presidio Army Museum, PSF Bldg 2		AS-06237-1J		
309	037	1991	Pest control inspection, Presidio Army Museum - Bldg 2 & Museum Storage - Bldg 3, PSF		AS-06238-1J		
309	038	1991	Reinforce exhibit barrier in Earthquake Shack, Presidio Army Museum, PSF Bldg 2		AS-06242-1J		
309	039	1991	Lock repair for Funston Exhibit room, Presidio Army Museum, PSF Bldg 2		AS-06243-1J		
309	040	1991	Construct script stands of varying sizes, Presidio Army Museum, PSF Bldg 2		AS-06245-1J		
309	041	1991	Pest Control, Spray exterior of PSF Bldg 2, Presidio Army Museum		AS-06248-1J		
309	042	1991	Create exterior sign to explain history of PSF Bldg 2, Presidio Army Museum		AS-06249-1J		
309	043	1991	Create museum exhibit sign, Presidio Army Museum, Bldg 2 PSF		AS-06253-1J		
309	044	1991	Build crates to ship diorama on loan from the Philippine Government, Presidio Army Museum, PSF Bldg 2		AS-06255-1J		
309	045	1991	Move thermostat to better location, Presidio Army Museum, PSF Bldg 2		AS-06258-1J		
309	046	1991	Replace attic board that has fallen from exterior of the building leaving the attic area exposed, Presidio Army Museum, PSF Bldg 2		AS-06263-2J		
309	047	1991	Install fence or barrier to prevent visitor falls & stop erosion on the hill in front of the Presidio Army Museum, PSF Bldg 2, Vegetation was recently removed from site		AS-06264-2J		
309	048	1992	REPLACE BULLET STOP RAILROAD TIES,  FIRING RANGE, PSF  BLDG 1369		AS-06266-2J		
309	049	1983	Install receptacle outlet circuits for word processing equipment, PSF Bldgs 2 35 220 603, HAFB Bldg 86		AS-08805-4J		
309	050	1986	PROVIDE FIRE PROTECTION, ALARM, AND ELECTRICAL UTILITIES TO REFUGEE COTTAGE [1906 Earthquake & Fire Refugee Cottage], BLDG T-2 PSF, Presidio Army Museum		AS-08894-5		
309	051	1989	REPLACE FRONT PORCH COLUMNS, PSF  BLDG 105		AT-00001-0J		
309	052	1982-1983	Install vinyl sheet rock & construct security door, PSF Bldg 1224, Polygraph Room, Room 2-1		AT-02208-2J  AT-02207-2J		
309	053	1982-1983	Construct wall with high security electric door & observation window in hallway of PSF Bldg 1224		AT-02208-2J		
309	054	1982-1983	SAFETY SURVEY FLOOR AREA of BLDG 106,  PROPOSED WATER DAMAGE REPAIRS PSF [Oversize separated]		AT-02307-2		
309	055	1982	INSTALL WATER PRESSURE REGULATOR,  FOBR Bldgs 901 902, QUARANTINE BARN		AT-03829-2		
309	056	1983	Study Office remodel of basement of PSF Bldg 1224 to serve as polygraph room		AT-04669-3J		
309	057	1982	INSTALL OUTSIDE STAIRWAY, PSF  BLDG T-204		AT-04742-2J		
309	058	1980-1981	Replace sewer line near Bldg 130, PSF		AU-00164-0J		
309	059	1982	REPLACEMENT OF STEAM BOILER FOR BLDG 2 PSF, Presidio Army Museum		AU-00177-9		
309	060	1978	LOCATE GROUND WATER INFILTRATION,  BOILER PLANT, BLDG 1040 PSF		AU-00207-9M		
309	061	1979	Repair water line outside, PSF Bldg 1381		AU-00217-0J		
309	062	1979	Filter Backwash Water Sludge Pump Modification & Miscellaneous Work at the Presidio Water Plant		AU-00221-9		
309	063	1979	Remove contaminated Class A waste from LAMC holding area behind Bldg 1100		AU-00311-9K		
309	064	1979	Cyclic maintenance of Power Plant, PSF Bldg 1040		AU-00312-9K		
309	065	1978	Repair water main, motor pool parking lot, Bldg 628 PSF		AU-00314-9K		
309	066	1978	Repair steam line on side of PSF Bldg 1004 in lawn area		AU-00316-9K		
309	067	1979	Remove building concrete foundation in south end of Bldg 1040, PSF		AU-00318-9		
309	068	1979	Replace underground cable, Crissy Field		AU-00323-9K		
309	069	1979	Repair sewage lift station,  PSF Bldg 940		AU-00328-9K		
309	070	1979	Repair water main in front of PSF Quarters 510		AU-00334-9K		
309	071	1979	Drawing of 7-inch steel pipe spool, Bldg 1040, PSF Boiler Plant		AU-00336		
309	072	1979	Repair acid damage to floor, ceiling, & utilities, Bldg 1100 LAMC		AU-00340		
309	073	1979	Repair steam leaks, PSF Bldgs 1040 1049 1105 1151 1152 1157		AU-00351-9K		
309	074	1979	Replace sewer piping, PSF Bldg 252		AU-00363-9K		
309	075	1979	Construct parts/tool room in southwest corner of Bldg 1040, PSF Boiler Plant		AU-00365		
309	076	1979	Dispose of leaky transformer & remove contaminated soil, FOBK		AU-00368-9K		
309	077	1979	Install transformer for boiler, Bldg 104 PSF		AU-00369-9K		
309	078	1979	Cast steel spool for 7-inch valve flange, Bldg 1040, PSF Boiler Plant		AU-00377-9K		
309	079	1979	Repair zeolite softener, PSF Bldg 1040		AU-00391-0J		
309	080	1979	Relag steam lines, PSF		AU-00392-0J		
309	081	1979	Pump out oil & gasoline from receptors; Pump out septic tanks PSF Bldg 465 & FOBK Bldg 957; Also PSF Bldgs 979 1351 1474 1759		AU-00395-0J		
309	082	1979-1981	INSTALL ISOLATING RELAY SUBSTATION,  BLDG 107  PSF		AU-00413-9J		
309	083	1979	Board windows, FOBK Bldg 671		AU-00414-9		
309	084	1979	Conversion of steam boiler to diesel oil, Bldg 1040, PSF Boiler Plant		AU-00426		
309	085	1979	Repair broken steam chamber in PSF Bldg 1040 Boiler Plant that provides steam to LAMC, LAIR, Family Housing, Gym, Pool, Laundry		AU-00464		
309	086		Cross reference sheet for AU-00479-9K		AU-00479-79		
309	087	1979	REMOVE ASBESTOS INSULATION, PSF  BLDG 1040		AU-00479-9K  AU-00479-79		
309	088	1979	Maintenance to standby generators with list of generators at LAMC LAIR USARC PSF		AU-00554-0J		
309	089	1979	Maintenance to substation, with list of substation locations - LAIR Bldg 1110, LGH Bldg 1100, FOSC Bldg 680, PSF Bldgs 70 170 1450		AU-00555-0J		
309	090	1979	Increase wire size - alternate feeder FOSC (from Park Presidio)		AU-00563-0J		
309	091	1979	Replace crosslink cable to substation at PSF Bldg 1040		AU-00567-0J		
309	092	1979	Install larger underground diesel fuel storage tank outside Bldg 650, PSF		AU-00569-0J		
309	093	1979	Fix water leak; Remove sidewalk by stairway #3 & seal off just past emergency entrance, Bldg 1100 LAMC		AU-00572-0J		
309	094	1979-1980	CONDENSATE PUMPS INFORMATION, PSF Bldg 1040		AU-00577-0J		
309	095	1979	INSTALL GUARD RAILINGS ON LADDERS LEADING TO ROOF OF POWER PLANT,  BLDG 1040  PSF		AU-00585-0J		
309	096	1978	Remove Asbestos-type lagging from hot well tank behind Bldg 1040, PSF		AU-00650-78		
309	097	1979	Repair exterior pipe rack & reconstruct in wood, PSF Bldg 1773		AU-00673		
309	098	1978	Patch holes in Boiler Plant concrete floor, Bldg 1040 PSF		AU-00675		
309	099	1979	Remove excess sand around fence line & on street & parking areas, near PSF Bldg 1773		AU-00677		
310	001	1979	Clean PSF reservoir every 3 years		AU-00678		
310	002	1979	Remove, repair, & replace valves in Lobos Creek water collection system, also trap door to valves, PSF		AU-00680		
310	003	1979	Dredge Lobos Creek, PSF		AU-00684		
310	004	1979	Install sodium vapor lights around diesel oil tank #1349 PSF		AU-00700-0J		
310	005	1979	Repair rooftop gutters, PSF Bldgs 1773 1776		AU-00701		
310	006	1979	Replace 2 manholes & connecting sewer lines PSF		AU-00703		
310	007	1979	Repair fence & remove vegetation & sand, PSF Water Treatment Plant		AU-00706-0J		
310	008	1979	Replace old square manholes with regular manholes, PSF Bldgs 101 102 103 104 105		AU-00708-0J		
310	009	1979	Sewage feasibility study, PSF		AU-00783-0J		
310	010	1979	Install light guards & lower overhead lights, Bldg 1040, Boiler Plant PSF		AU-00808-19		
310	011	1979	Repair gasoline pumps, PSF Bldg 637; Add vapor recovery system		AU-00826-9K		
310	012	1979	REPAIR ELEVATOR SHAFT,  BLDG 1012  PSF		AU-00835-1J		
310	013	1979	Relocate medical lab from LAMC FOBK to LAIR Facility Bldg 1110		AU-01034-9J		
310	014	1979	Remove drain blockage, PSF Bldg 754		AU-01035-9J		
310	015	1979	Relocate FOBK Medical Lab to LAIR Bldg 1110		AU-01119-9J		
310	016	1979	Repair gas leak under PSF Bldg 1186 - No heat to FH warehouse, Scuba Club & supply		AU-01181-0J		
310	017	1980	REPAIR NOZZLES, FOBK  BLDG 506, KENISON NOZZLE METERING STATION		AU-01206-1J		
310	018	1979	Repair leaking water lines, PSF Bldgs 1206 & 1226 (Rear of Bldg)		AU-01269-0J		
310	019	1980	REPAIRS TO POWER PLANT BOILER #2,  BLDG 1040 PSF		AU-01333-1J		
310	020	1979	Replace water service line, PSF Bldg 572		AU-01358-0J		
310	021	1979	Repair sewer line in front of Quarters 7 PSF		AU-01390-0J		
310	022	1979	Repairs to FE [Facilities Engineering] storage yard & Clean up oil spill adjacent to wash rack, PSF		AU-01490-0J		
310	023	1979-1980	Repair various family housing lawn sprinkler systems, PSF		AU-01584-0J		
310	024	1979	Trim trees & Install lights for religious display behind Catholic Chapel, PSF Bldg 45		AU-01588-0J		
310	025	1982	Installation of Lutron High Power Incandescent Dimmer System, Bldg 385 PSF		AU-01619-1		
310	026	1979	Repair & Replace 4-inch water line near San Francisco National Cemetery Loop PSF		AU-01626-0J		
310	027	1979	Disconnect utilities for PSF Bldgs 253 256 257 660 prior to excavation (Bldgs sold or demolished)		AU-01631-0J		
310	028	1979	Reconnect flat work iron at PSF Laundry, Bldg 1047		AU-01645-0J		
310	029	1979	Repair storm damage, Replace transformer, Trim tree, & Replace street light fixture, PSF 100 Area, 300 Area, 400 Area, 700 Area, 1200 Area, 1300 Area		AU-01686-0J		
310	030	1979	Repair sewers damaged by storm causing sewer station overloads & sewer backup, PSF		AU-01702-0J		
310	031	1981	Remove dirt from around bottom of blow-down tank to determine damage, PSF Bldg 1040		AU-01743-1J		
310	032	1980	Clean resin in 3 tanks in Bldg 1100, Room 1-62-01 LAMC		AU-01753-0J		
310	033	1980	Replace electric pole & reconnect line, near PSF Bldg 930		AU-01770-0J		
310	034	1980	Repair electrical storm damage to PSF Bldgs in 200 Area, 300 Area, 400 Area, 700 Area, 800 Area, & 1200 Areas & FOBR		AU-01796-0J		
310	035	1980	Replace wire circuits in crawl space (attic) of Bldg 280, PSF		AU-01810-0J		
310	036	1980	Repair leaking steam line, PSF Bldg 35, Room 108		AU-01825-0J		
310	037	1979	Install Standby Generator in pre-fabricated metal building [FOBK Bldg 646]		AU-01864-0		
310	038	1979	Install 110-volt outlets for maintenance of pump & meters on PSF & Presidio Golf Course		AU-01865-0		
310	039	1979	Reactivate well for feasibility study that will augment PSF water supply reducing dependence on City of San Francisco water system		AU-01866-0		
310	040	1979	Install flow meters to record sewage flow		AU-01867-0		
310	041	1979	Install backflow valve on FOBK side of Baker-Barry Tunnel		AU-01868-0		
310	042	1979	Install automatic feeder & mixer of aluminum into PSF potable water for proper treatment, PSF Bldg 1779		AU-01869-0		
310	043	1979	Remove window & frame & install short door with frame & step for access to Recycling Plant, PSF Bldg 1773		AU-01871-0		
310	044	1980	Construct wall & paint wall on second floor of Bldg 1355, PSF		AU-01872-0		
310	045	1981	Repair wiring to boiler & replace circuit, PSF Bldg 35		AU-01886-1J		
310	046	1980	Repair water line behind PSF Quarters 332 333		AU-01930-0J		
310	047	1980	Install dutch door into utility office & Administration area, PSF Bldg 280		AU-01953-0J		
310	048	1980	Replace lines on Boilers 4 & 5, Boiler Plant, PSF Bldg 1040		AU-01990-0J		
310	049	1980	Replace electric poles near Bldgs 105 106, PSF		AU-02021-0J		
310	050	1980	Clean up 100 gallons of fuel oil spilled on roadway at Hitchcock Street adjacent to Quarters 1320, PSF		AU-02104-0J		
310	051	1980	Repair fire hydrant line, west side of PSF Bldg 1029		AU-02107-0J		
310	052	1981	PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] Clean up at PSF Bldg 1040; Repair of Cables in manhole near PSF Bldg 35		AU-02178-1J		
310	053	1981	Replace pipe spool, Bldg 1040, PSF Boiler Plant		AU-02187-1J		
310	054	1980	Repair underground cable & conduit from Bldg 569 to Bldg 572, PSF		AU-02196-0J		
310	055	1980	Open sewage manhole in roadway at Mason Street & Halleck Street & Clean out sewer line, PSF		AU-02198-0J		
310	056	1980	Remove 4 floodlights from 6th Army Headquarters sign in front of PSF Bldg 38		AU-02267-0J		
310	057	1980	Excavate Halleck Street to find source of gasoline contamination into sanitary sewer lines PSF		AU-02291-0J		
310	058	1982	Construct overhead primary electrical feed to supply power to Bldgs 42 45 46 47 48 49 50, PSF		AU-02337-2J		
310	059	1980	Pump out manhole (telecommunications) near intersection of Montgomery Street & Sheridan Avenue, PSF		AU-02368-0J		
310	060	1980	Replace deteriorated load center, PSF Bldg 1040		AU-02383-0J		
310	061	1980	Remove Asbestos Insulation from steam, condensate, & feedwater lines, Bldg 1040, PSF Boiler Plant		AU-02498-0J		
310	062	1981	Repair circuits, PSF Bldg 1016		AU-02667-1J		
310	063	1981	Repair High Voltage Switch, Bldg 1773 PSF		AU-02734-1J		
310	064	1981	Repair east wall to replace load center, PSF Bldg 251		AU-02863-1J		
310	065	1980	Change electrical poles to comply with OSHA [Occupational Safety & Health Act], PSF Bldgs 421 423 434 787 780 784 814		AU-02968-0J		
310	066	1980	INSTALL NEW FLOORING IN BOILER PLANT, PSF Bldg 1040 [Oversize separated]		AU-03002-0		
310	067	1981	Inspect water flow alarm system, PSF Bldgs 34 50 283 605 682 1007 1016 1152 1163 1167 1170 1183 1213		AU-03033-1J		
310	068	1981	Wire kitchen outlets for appropriate loads to circuits, Family Housing Quarters 963 PSF		AU-03249-1J		
310	069	1980	Repair steam lines across from Quarters 1000, PSF		AU-03472-0J		
310	070	1980	Install automatic transfer switch to start the emergency generator, PSF Bldg 1040		AU-03587-0J		
310	071	1980	Install fuel oil level indicator in diesel tank #1349, PSF		AU-03590-0J		
310	072	1980	Build tool room, PSF Power Plant, Bldg 1040		AU-03591-0J		
310	073	1980	Convert steam boiler to diesel oil, PSF Bldg 1040		AU-03592-0J		
310	074	1980	Install atmosphere exhaust receiving tank, Bldg 1040, PSF Power Plant		AU-03593-0J		
310	075	1983	Repair pump station, PSF Bldg 205		AU-04729-3J		
310	076	1983	Repair sewage pump, Bldg 645, Pump #1, PSF		AU-04934-3J		
310	077	1984	Replace load center, Boiler Room, PSF Bldg 1226		AU-81228-0J		
310	078	1981	Replace underground cable & replace cutouts in manholes from Bldg 537 to 717, PSF		AU-81283-0J		
310	079	1980	Replace water line from PSF Bldg 628 to Bldg 643		AU-81652-0J		
310	080	1982	Replace substation equipment & associated enclosure, PSF STEAM PLANT, BLDG 1040		AU-81685-0		
310	081		Cross reference sheet for AO-02592-2J		AU-82613-1		
310	082	no date	REPLACE GAS LINE,  FOBK - FOBR Tunnel [Baker-Barry Tunnel] [Oversize separated]		AU-82618-1		
310	083	1982	REPLACE WOOD WINDOWS  AND PAINT EXTERIOR, MULTIPLE PROJECTS & AREAS, PSK FOBK [Photos] [Oversize separated]		AU-82623-1  AB-02561-1  AB-02727-1+		
310	084	1983	Cleaning Kitchen hoods, filters, ventilators, & exhaust system, Bldg 1100 LAMC		AU-83177-3		
310	085	1983	REPLACE HOT WATER HEATERS,  BLDGS 100 AND 106  PSF [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated]		AU-83221-2		
310	086	1983	REPLACE WATER HEATERS, PSF  Bldgs 100 106		AU-83221-2		
310	087	no date	REPLACE HOT WATER HEATING SYSTEM, BLDG 106 PSF [Oversize separated]		AU-83221-2		
310	088	1982	Replace street lighting, PSF 700 Area		AU-83712-2J		
310	089	1982	Replace street lighting, PSF 500 Area		AU-83713-2J		
310	090	1982	Replace street lighting, PSF 800 Area		AU-83714-2J		
310	091	1982	Replace street lighting, PSF 300 Area		AU-83715-2J		
310	092	1982	Replace street lighting, PSF 400 Area		AU-83717-2J		
310	093	1982	Replace street lighting, PSF 200 Area		AU-83718-2J		
310	094	1979	Drill hole through wall from Room 101 to Room 106, PSF Bldg 650		AV-00018-9K		
310	095	1979	Remove restricted area security signs from fences of utility areas on east & west ends of PSF Bldg 650; Add utility signs (DARCOM or control sign)		AV-00035-9K		
310	096	1979	Install crash bars on double doors of the mail room, PSF Bldg 650		AV-01060-0J		
310	097	1982	PAINT AND ELECTRICAL WORK,  BLDG 650, STILWELL HALL PSF		AV-01087-2		
310	098	1979	Reroof MILVAN (CONEX) building located behind PSF Bldg 650 - used to store paper stock for large computer operation		AV-01558-0J		
310	099	1980	Install chain-link fence around air conditioning unit in front of PSF Bldg 650		AV-01758-0J		
310	100	1980	Upgrade chain-link fence surrounding air conditioning unit & backup generator, PSF Bldg 650		AV-01759-0J		
310	101	1980	Modify air conditioning system with dampers in Computer Room 106, PSF Bldg 650		AV-01760-0J		
310	102	1980	Install smoke exhaust in Computer Room 106, PSF Bldg 650		AV-01761-0J		
310	103	1980	Replace or amend 2 doors in Bldg 650, PSF		AV-01763-0J		
310	104	1985	BOILER MAINTENANCE, PSF BLDG 651		AV-01909-5J		
310	105	1980	Remove & reinstall lights, PSF Bldg 651		AV-02047-0J		
310	106	1980	Paint cross stripes on pedestrian cross walk in front of Bldg 650, PSF		AV-02220-0J		
310	107	1980	Upgrade chain-link fence surrounding air conditioning unit & backup generator, PSF Bldg 651		AV-02240-0J		
310	108	1980	Install smoke exhaust in Computer Room 106, PSF Bldg 651		AV-02241-0J		
310	109	1982	ESTIMATE COST TO UPGRADE AUXILIARY POWER SYSTEM in BLDGS 650 651  PSF		AV-03559-2J		
310	110	1986	INSTALL LINE CONDITION TRANSFORMER, PSF  BLDG 650, Computer Rooms		AV-06312-6J		
310	111	1989	Repaint parking lot in front of, PSF Bldg 650		AV-08373-1J		
310	112	1990	REPAIR AIR CONDITIONING in PSF BLDG 650  for Computer Facilities, PSF		AV-08399-0J		
310	113	1990	Remove debris from air conditioner & generator areas at the east & west ends of Bldg 650, East end is Earthquake debris from chimney falling, PSF		AV-08517-1J		
310	114	1990	Replace windows, Earthquake damage, PSF Bldg 650		AV-08531-1J		
310	115	1990	Replace windows, Earthquake damage, PSF Bldg 651		AV-08532-1J		
310	116	1990	Repair holes in roof, PSF Bldg 650		AV-08537-1J		
310	117	1991	Install Signs "Authorized Personnel Only" on backup generator fences on west & east sides of Bldg 650, PSF		AV-08544-1J		
310	118	1991	CLEAN UP EMERGENCY GENERATOR  & Contaminated Soil, BLDG 650, PSF		AV-08546-1J		
310	119	1988-1989	MISC. REPAIR/UPGRADE to Existing Buildings, PSF Bldgs 36 99 135 650 651 903 & RV Storage Lot (Mason Street & Marshal Street); Baker-Barry Tunnel (Bldg 268); & FOMA Bldg 201, Technical Specifications [OS separated]		AV-09162-5		
310	120	1986	FIELD INVESTIGATION FOR MISCELLANEOUS BLDG REPAIRS AT PSF Bldgs 36 70 99 107 135 650 651 680 903 1449 & RV Storage Lot (Mason Street & Marshal Street); Baker-Barry Tunnel (Bldg 268); & FOMA Bldg 201 [Oversize separated]		AV-09162-5		
310	121	1987-1990	Renovate Emergency Power Systems, Bldgs 650 651 PSF, Estimate, Analysis of Design		AV-09176-5	PN-543	
310	122-123	1985-1990	RENOVATE EMERGENCY POWER SYSTEM, BLDGS 650 651  PSF, Specification 8327, Analysis of Design, Estimate, PFE [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]		AV-09176-5	PN 543	
311	001	1978	Construct structure for observance of Jewish Sukkot Religious Holy Days, Post Chapel, Bldg 130		AW-00002-9L		
311	002	1978	Construct decorative retaining wall around border of patio, Post Chapel, Bldg 130		AW-00003-9L		
311	003	1990	Repair plaster damage & paint interior, Earthquake damage, Bldg 682 PSF		AW-00005-0J		
311	004	1989	REPAIR TILE ROOF,  BLDG 130, PSF Post Chapel		AW-00005-9J		
311	005	1978	Relocate light switch for sanctuary from the inside of the Chaplain's office to the back wall, inside the sanctuary, PSF Bldg 1389		AW-00005-9L		
311	006	1978	Construct Sacrament of Penance room, Chapel of Our Lady, PSF Bldg 45		AW-00008-9L		
311	007	1978	Repair Post Chapel carillons, Bldg 130, PSF		AW-00010-9K		
311	008	1978	Grounds maintenance: Remove all growth except ice plant & flowers from hillside on east side of Post Chapel, Bldg 130 along Infantry Terrace, PSF		AW-00014-9K		
311	009	1979	Grounds maintenance: Remove all growth except ice plant & flowers from hillside on east side of Post Chapel, Bldg 130 along Infantry Terrace, PSF		AW-00017-9K		
311	010	1979	Repair water supply line to hillside east of Post Chapel, PSF Bldg 130		AW-00028-9K		
311	011	1979	Install crash bars on mail room doors, PSF Bldg 650		AW-00038-9K		
311	012	1979	Correct erosion in parking lot on west side of Post Chapel, PSF Bldg 130		AW-01367-0J		
311	013	1980	Install shower walls in Religious Activities Center, PSF Bldg 682		AW-01786-0J		
311	014	1980	Lay quarry tile on sidewalk leading to memorial garden patio, PSF Post Chapel, Bldg 130		AW-02332-0J		
311	015	1980	Re-dye sidewalk in front & on sides of Post Chapel, PSF Bldg 130		AW-02352-0J		
311	016	1993	Repair roof leak, Main Post Chapel, PSF Bldg 130, Rear of Building		AW-91045-4		
311	017	1978	Install folding gate & alarm system, PSF Bldg 623		AX-00002-9L		
311	018	1991	Stripe parking area & Gasoline Service Area at pumping station, PSF Bldg 206		AX-00004-1J		
311	019	1989	Install security screens on 2nd story of warehouse, Install perimeter lighting, PSF Bldg 917		AX-00004-9J		
311	020	1991	Stripe parking area adjacent to the west end of 4 Seasons, PSF Bldg 231		AX-00005-1J		
311	021	1989	INSTALL ALARM SYSTEM , BLDG 1158,  PSF Exchange Annex		AX-00005-9J		
311	022	1990	Repair roof leaks on 3,600 square feet of corrugated metal roofing, PSF Bldg 231		AX-00008-0J		
311	023	1978	Install handicap ramp access in sidewalk, PSF Bldg 231		AX-00009-9L		
311	024	1990	Replace fluorescent light fixture covers, Install earthquake bulb holders for tubes, PSF Bldg 230		AX-00011-0J		
311	025	1989	Install enclosed glass partitions, match existing partitions, PSF Bldg 605; General Specifications for Franchise Food Facilities, Golden Gate Exchange Region, AAFES [Army & Air Force Exchange Service] [OS separated]		AX-00012-0J		
311	026	1978	Install junction box for pin ball [pinball] machine, PSF Bldg 211		AX-00014-9L		
311	027	1978	Pour concrete slab at northwest corner of main cafeteria for storage of grease barrels, PSF Bldg 211		AX-00017-9L		
311	028	1978	Install window bars or wire mesh screening, PSF Bldg 623		AX-00019-9L		
311	029	1990	Stripe parking area adjacent to the west end of the 4 Seasons Store, PSF Bldg 231		AX-00020-0J		
311	030	1978	Install wire folding gate, PSF Bldg 623		AX-00020-9L		
311	031	1978	Install chain-link fence around Four Seasons [Garden Shop], PSF Bldg 609		AX-00021		
311	032	1978	Add barbed wire to chain-link fence at Four Seasons Garden Shop, PSF Bldg 609		AX-00022		
311	033	1990	Construct rooms for housing sensomatic security equipment, Install electrical outlets for machines, PSF Bldg 605		AX-00022-0J		
311	034	1978	Rodent & Pest proof PSF Bldg 228		AX-00023-9K		
311	035	1979	Relocate photo-processing concession, PSF Bldg 606		AX-00031		
311	036	1979	Re-cover theater seats, PSF Bldg 99		AX-00032-9K		
311	037	1993	Install handicap parking sign in front of main store, PSF Bldg 610		AX-00044-3J		
311	038	1993	Improve grounds with pumice rock on island around drive-thru [drive-through] menu board, Burger King, PSF Bldg 211		AX-00046-3J		
311	039	1979	Repaint curbs on west & north curblines, rear entrance of cafeteria, PSF Bldg 211		AX-00049-9K		
311	040	1994	REPAIR OF SANITARY Sewer LINES, PSF BLDGS 56 57 58 59 64 65 230 330 331 332 333 334 335 336 808 989 [Oversize separated]		AX-00062-4J		
311	041	1994	Repair Sanitary Sewer lines, Bldgs 56 57 58 59 64 65 PSF [Oversize separated]		AX-00062-4J		
311	042	1979	Install handicap access ramp at Post Exchange [PX], PSF Bldg 609		AX-01555-0J		
311	043	1979	Build & install restroom at new bike stop, PSF Bldg 215		AX-01559-0J		
311	044	1980	Build 3 concrete slabs for garbage dumpsters, Rear of cafeteria, PSF Bldg 215		AX-01724-0J		
311	045	1980	Install handrails on front of PSF Bldg 609 & on ramp leading to loading dock		AX-01860-0J		
311	046	1982	CLEAN AIR VENTS -  PX [Post Exchange] MALL AREA, PSF BLDG 606		AX-02183-2J		
311	047	1981	REPLACE METAL EXTERIOR DOOR - MAIN CAFETERIA, PSF BLDG 211		AX-03075-1J		
311	048		Cross reference sheet for PE-00099-8J		AX-03286-3		
311	049	1983	PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] Violations Survey & Correction, PSF Bldg 605, All AAFES [Army & Air Forces Exchange Service] Facilities in PSF FOSC FOBK		AX-04332-3J		
311	050	1991	Replace broken storm drain at rear of Bldg 605, PSF		AX-08573-1		
311	051	1984	INSTALL ICE PRODUCTION PLANT ADJACENT TO BLDG 211 CAFETERIA PSF [Photos] [Oversize separated]		AX-09874-4		
311	052	1985	AAFES [Army & Air Force Exchange Service] PROPOSED ICE PRODUCTION EQUIPMENT, MAIN POST, BLDG 211 PSF AND SHPO [State Historic Preservation Office] FINDING OF ADVERSE EFFECT		AX-09885-4		
311	053	1991	BURGER KING BUILDING SYSTEM, Preventive Maintenance of Sanitary Drain Lines, PSF Bldg 211		AX-92116-2J		
311	054	1991	SHOPPETTE STORE REFRIGERATION EQUIPMENT Maintenance, PSF Bldg 1158		AX-92117-2J		
311	055	1991	AAFES [Army & Air Force Exchange Service] FACILITY INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM MAINTENANCE, Various Buildings PSF		AX-92118-2J		
311	056	1978	Install barricade post & repair gate between PSF Bldgs 252 & 253		AY-00001-9K		
311	057	1978	Install floor sink & piping, Bldg 252, PSF Commissary		AY-00003-9L		
311	058	1990	Install chain-link fence around loading dock for security, PSF Bldg 653, Commissary		AY-00009-0J		
311	059	1991	Install signs on light poles for parking lot directory assistance, PSF Bldg 610		AY-00011-1J		
311	060	1988	Sales & Checkout lighting, PSF Commissary [Oversize separated]		AY-00017-1J		
311	061	1978	Rodent & Pest proof near meat market, Bldg 252, PSF Commissary		AY-00022		
311	062	1978	Reinstall poles for security cameras on south side of Bldg 252, PSF Commissary		AY-00023-9M		
311	063	1979	Fabricate sign about grocery bagging, Bldg 252, PSF Commissary		AY-00035		
311	064	1979	Sand-paint ramp, Bldg 1187 & rear loading dock of Bldg 252, PSF Commissary		AY-00037-9K		
311	065	1979	Install steel bars on windows - south side of Bldg 252, Commissary		AY-00040-9R		
311	066	1979	Repair pillar, PSF Bldg 1187		AY-00043-9K		
311	067	1980	INSTALL AIR CONDITIONING IN COMMISSARY, BLDG 252 PSF		AY-00053-9		
311	068	1979	Correct deficiencies from Installation Safety Inspection, Bldg 252, PSF Commissary		AY-00056-9K		
311	069	1979	Install railing at entrance of Commissary, PSF Bldg 252		AY-00061-9M		
311	070	1979	Remove & Replace rail posts under security cameras, Bldg 252, PSF Commissary		AY-01024-9J		
311	071	1979	Install annunciators for alarm system, Bldg 252, PSF Commissary		AY-01057-9		
311	072	1981	REPAIR COMMISSARY LOADING DOCKS, PSF BLDGS 252 1186 AND 1187		AY-01086-2J		
311	073	1979	Grade for proper drainage in area adjacent to the west dock - to fix recurring deficiency in Veterinarian Inspection		AY-01176-0J		
311	074	1979	Rodent proof walls & floors, Bldg 252, PSF Commissary		AY-01178-0J		
311	075	1979	Repair walk-in dairy boxes on south side of Bldg 252, PSF Commissary		AY-01441-0J		
311	076	1979	Install drain in the meat department, Bldg 252, PSF Commissary		AY-01564-0J		
311	077	1980	Cost estimate for computer system in Army Commissary, PSF Bldg 255 [252]		AY-01713-0J		
311	078	1980	Modify doorway at Receiving Point #3, Bldg 252, PSF Commissary		AY-02125-0J		
311	079	1992	Reimbursable Maintenance Services for Commissary, PSF Bldg 610		AY-99999-2J		
311	080	1991	Install exterior building signs on the west & south corners of PSF Bldg 907, "Bldg 907" & "6227th United States Army Reserve Forces Training School [USARF] Combined Arms Services Staff School [CAS3] Classroom"		AZ-00001-2J		
311	081	1978	Remove electric outlets in floor, PSF Bldg 912		AZ-00001-9K		
311	082	1990	REPAIR WALL LEAK, PSF  Bldg 649		AZ-00002-1J		
311	083	1991	Install caging on outside of windows, PSF Bldg 907, Combined Arms Services Staff School [CAS3]		AZ-00002-2J		
311	084	1978	Plant trees & shrubs, repair sidewalk, & remove antenna, PSF Bldgs 644 649		AZ-00007-9K		
311	085	1978	Construct building sign for teaching location "6227th (Presidio) USAR School Learning Center", PSF Bldg 911		AZ-00124-9K		
311	086	1979	Paint parking stall with identification for Commander & staff, PSF Bldg 1750		AZ-00175		
311	087	1979	Install electric outlets, PSF Bldg 1750		AZ-00196-9M		
311	088	1979	Install duplex outlet, PSF Bldg 1750		AZ-00220		
311	089	1979	Install electric outlets & other electric work, PSF Bldg 644 649		AZ-00222		
311	090	1980	EXTERIOR PAINTING AND GENERAL REPAIR AND MAINTENANCE, BLDGS 644 649,  HARMON HALL  PSF		AZ-00226-9		
311	091	1979	Paint parking area for 6211th USAG [U.S. Army Garrison], 490th Signal Corps, & AMSA [Area Maintenance Support Activity] vehicles, PSF Bldg 1752		AZ-00273-9K		
311	092	1972-1982	MAJOR MCAR [Military Construction, Army Reserve] -Expand Golden Gate USARC from 600-man to 800-man facility & Alter 400-man USARC Harmon Hall, PSF Bldg 649 [Oversize separated]		AZ-00330-9		
311	093	1979	Preventive Maintenance for PSF Bldg 1750		AZ-01373-0J		
311	094	1979	Preventive Maintenance for PSF Bldg 1750		AZ-01374-0J		
311	095	1979	Make 30 16-gage metal brackets to support indoor range target frames, FOSC Firing Range		AZ-01445-0J		
311	096	1979	Construct dam with a grout fillet on inside of door to prevent water from entering into Drill Hall, PSF Bldg 649		AZ-01500-0J		
311	097	1979	Provide pump tank cover & repair float switch, Harmon Hall, PSF Bldg 649		AZ-01504-0J		
311	098	1979	Install 12 electrical outlets in Harmon Hall, PSF Bldg 649		AZ-01524-0J		
311	099	1979	Install rain gutters on PSF Bldg 916		AZ-01617-0J		
311	100	1979	Balance heating & cooling systems, PSF Bldg 1750		AZ-01619-0J		
311	101	1987	REPAIR CRACK IN CONCRETE FLOOR SLAB, 2nd Floor, PSF Bldg 1750		AZ-05001-8J		
311	102	1991	Construct walls to replace current 5 dividers, PSF Bldg 100		AZ-06003-1J		
311	103	1986	CORRECT WATER INFILTRATING PSF BLDG 649 [flooding]		AZ-06988-7J		
311	104	1989	Repair driveway - Harmon Hall, PSF Bldg 649, Earthquake damage		AZ-07378-0J		
311	105	1989	EXTERIOR PAINTING  PSF, U.S. ARMY RESERVE CENTER [USARC] Bldgs 644 649 1218 907 908 909 910 911 912 913 914 915 916 1230 1750 1752		AZ-07416-9J		
311	106	1991	INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM [IDS] ALARM,  U.S. ARMY RESERVE FACILITY,  PSF Bldg 649		AZ-92107-2J		
311	107	1988	REMOVE EXHAUST VENT AND REPLACE WITH WINDOW, FOBK  BLDG 636		B1-87015-8J		
311	108	1990	Identify Utility connections at East Fort Baker for Bay Area Discovery Museum for building renovations, FOBK 600 Area		BB-00087-0J		
311	109	1991	Replace leaky rain gutters & roof, FOBK Bldg 636		BB-00172-1J  BB-00174-1J		
311	110	1991	Replace water meters at FOBK Yacht Club [Presidio Yacht Club], FOCR Fire Station, FOCR Horse Stable		BB-00175-1J		
311	111	1991	Install Water meters, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR [BBC]		BB-00176-1J		
311	112	1991	Conduct survey of water distribution system, Isolate each reservoir & measure water level, FOBK FOBR FOCR		BB-00177-1J		
311	113	1991	Tree removal, Southwest corner of FOBK Bldg 636, roots are causing damage to sidewalk & stairwell		BB-00194-1J		
311	114	1991	Remove bars & security screens from FOBK Bldg 507		BB-00199-1J		
311	115	1991	Build car port for 7 cars, FOBK Bldg 636 [Oversize separated]		BB-00203-1J		
311	116	1991	Repair & replace broken water line approximately 350 feet east of Baker-Barry Tunnel, East FOBK		BB-00210-2J		
311	117	1991-1992	Replace High Voltage line, convert from overhead to underground, near Substation 526, East Fort Baker, FOBK		BB-00212-2J		
312	001	1991	STORM DRAIN REPAIR, FOCR BLDG 1045, FIRE STATION		BB-00214-2J		
312	002	1992	TV [Television] Survey of STORM DRAINS, FOBK FOBR FOCR  [BBC]		BB-00216-2J		
312	003	1993	Building Electric Supply System Evaluation, East FOBK Bldgs 517 637 & Coast Guard Station [Oversize separated]		BB-00232-3J		
312	004	1993	Excavation, TV [Television] Survey, & repair of blocked sewer main, 500 Area FOBK		BB-00233-3J		
312	005	1993	REQUEST TO UPDATE UNDERGROUND UTILITY MAPS  FOBR		BB-00237-3J		
312	006	1993	DISMANTLE AMD REMOVE EARLY WARNING TOWER, FOBK  BLDG 636		BB-00241-3J		
312	007	1990	Repair, Clean, & Paint Areas, FOBK FOBR: Paint curbs, Repair poles, Repair sidewalks, Fill holes in street, Paint signs on street		BB-00247-1J		
312	008	1987-1991	Replace pole line at FOCR from Road to Presidio Riding Club Stables, 3-4 poles & transformer, FOBR FOCR Stable area		BB-00255-0J		
312	009	1984-1985	Replace gas distribution piping & pressure reducing valves, Quarters 934 936 937 939 FOBR		BB-01133-5J		
312	010	1984	Repair 8-inch sewer main between FOBK Bldgs 529 530		BB-01629-5J		
312	011	1986	REPLACE TUBES IN BOILER, FOBK  BLDG 601		BB-01675-6J		
312	012	1986	REPAIR HEATING SYSTEM, FOBK  BLDG 636		BB-01698-6J		
312	013	1984	Repair water line, FOBR Bldg 901, Horse stables		BB-01711-5J		
312	014	1985	Replace street light system, FOBK		BB-01808-5J		
312	015	1985	Repair gas lines in FOBR that run parallel to Bunker Road & Smith Street		BB-01897-5J		
312	016	1985	Repair water service, FOBK Chapel Bldg 519		BB-01914-5J		
312	017	1993	Repair roof leak - water draining from second floor down to basement in Room 104 or 105, FOBK Bldg 636		BB-02067-4		
312	018	1984	Replace all existing fluorescent lights with HPS [High Pressure Sodium] lights, Bldg 268 - Baker-Barry Tunnel		BB-02141-4J		
312	019	1984	Clean exhaust ducts in kitchen, Bldg 601 FOBK		BB-02168-4J		
312	020	1983	REPAIR PIER AND DECKING, DERRICK AND BOOM CRANE, PIER T-668, PRESIDIO YACHT CLUB  FOBK [Oversize separated]		BB-02453-2J		
312	021	1984	REPAIR SEAWALL; TEST AND PAINT DERRICK, FOBK		BB-02454-2		
312	022	no date	Install holding tank for repair of sanitary sewer system, Bldg 901 FOBK		BB-03603-5J		
312	023	1983	Removal & Replacement of Electrical Cables from Power Substation to Bldg 601 FOBK		BB-03822-3		
312	024	1984 circa	Replace Fuel storage tank, Bldg 636 FOBK		BB-05510-3J		
312	025	1983	Demolish buildings & backfill, FOBK Bldgs 635 639		BB-05513-3J		
312	026	1990-1991	Replace roof of Presidio Yacht Club, FOBK Bldg 679		BB-06039-1J		
312	027	1990	REPAIR FOBK BLDG 636  ENTRANCE, Earthquake Damage		BB-80017-0J		
312	028	1989	Install Radon detectors in Housing Units & Barracks for 90 day test period, FOBK FOBR Family Housing		BB-90005-0J		
312	029		Cross reference sheet for BB-92020-2J		BB-91020-1S		
312	030	1992	FIRE ALARM RADIO CONTROL SYSTEM Preventive Maintenance, FOBK FOBR FOCR		BB-92003-2J		
312	031	1991	PRIMARY Electrical SYSTEM UNDERGROUND MAINTENANCE, Inspect & Repetitive Pumping of Manholes		BB-92004-2J		
312	032	1991	Preventive Maintenance of OVERHEAD POWER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM		BB-92005-2J		
312	033	1991	Preventive Maintenance of SUBSTATION SWITCH GEAR, FOBK Bldg 526		BB-92006-2J		
312	034	1991	Preventive Maintenance of HOT WATER BOILERS & FORCED AIR FURNACES, FOBK Bldgs 407 533 623 & FOCR Bldg 1045		BB-92007-2J		
312	035	1991	MOWING AND EDGING, IMPROVED GROUNDS, FOBK		BB-92010-2J		
312	036	1990-1991	TRIM HEDGES, IMPROVED GROUNDS, FOBK		BB-92011-2J		
312	037	1990-1991	TRIM AND SHAPE SHRUBS, IMPROVED GROUNDS, FOBK		BB-92012-2J		
312	038	1990-1991	WATER & IRRIGATE IMPROVED GROUNDS, FOBK		BB-92013-2J		
312	039	1990-1991	RESURFACE ATHLETIC FIELDS, FOBK		BB-92014-2J		
312	040	1990-1991	CUTTING & WEED CONTROL,  SEMI-IMPROVED GROUNDS, FOBK		BB-92015-2J		
312	041	1990-1991	REPAINT TRAFFIC, CROSSWALK, AND PARKING AREAS		BB-92016-2J		
312	042	1990	Water Treatment - Reservoirs & pumps FOBK FOBR FOCR [BBC]		BB-92020-2J  BB-91020-1S		
312	043	1990-1991	INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM [IDS],  U.S. ARMY RESERVE CENTER [USARC], FOBK Bldgs 407 533 636		BB-92022-2J		
312	044	1991	INSPECTION & MAINTENANCE TO SUMP PUMPS		BB-92023-2J		
312	045	1992	Emergency Repair to Major WATER LINE BREAKAGE, FOBK 500 Area & FOBR 800 Area		BB-92026-2J		
312	046	1992	Maintenance to the water storage reservoirs, FOBK		BB-93020-3J		
312	047		Cross reference sheet for AF-00099-0J		BF-00034-9		
312	048	1987	REPAIR 2-inch GAP Between KITCHEN WALL AND CEILING, FOBK  BLDG 527-B		BF-00039-8J		
312	049	1988	REPAIR CONCRETE FOUNDATION, FOBR BLDGS 937 939		BF-00044-9J		
312	050	1986-1987	Shower REPAIRS, FOBR  BLDG 804-A		BF-00046-7J		
312	051	1987	Tree removal & Snake out sewer system, Rear of Bldg 818, FOBR		BF-00061-7J		
312	052	1989	REMOVE ASBESTOS, FOBR  800 AREA HOUSING		BF-00063-9J		
312	053	1988-1992	REPAIR & REPLACE ROOFS on QUARTERS,  ROSENSTOCK Housing, FOBK Bldgs 500-568 603-631 & FOBR Bldgs 800-870 937 939		BF-00070-8J		
312	054	1988	REPAIR SEWER LINES, FOBK  BLDG 631		BF-00074-8J		
312	055	1987	REPAIR DOORS AND WINDOWS, ROSENSTOCK HOUSING, FOBR Bldgs 937 939 [Oversize separated]		BF-00116-7J		
312	056	1990	REPAIR EARTHQUAKE DAMAGE to BASEMENT WALLS, FOBK  BLDG 523-B		BF-00131-0J		
312	057	1989	Repipe hot water in Bldg 606-B, FOBK		BF-00164-9J		
312	058	1989	REMOVAL OF ASBESTOS AND REPLACEMENT OF FURNACES,  800 AREA - FOBR  FAMILY HOUSING		BF-00196-7		
312	059	1987	REPAIR & REPLACE WINDOW & DOOR SCREENS, FOBK FOBR  Housing		BF-00231-7J		
312	060	1991	Energy Conservation: Light bulbs, Thermostats, Insulation, Weather stripping, Toilet, Dampers, FOBK FOBR & FOCR Family Housing		BF-00387-1J		
312	061	1991	Install handicap access ramp in front of house, Bldg 808-A FOBR		BF-00411-1J		
312	062	1991	HOUSING RENOVATION AND RENEWAL, FOBK FOBR FOCR HOUSING		BF-00506-2J		
312	063	1992	Remove asbestos, FOBK Bldg 522		BF-00563-2J		
312	064	1992	Remove asbestos, FOBR Bldg 866		BF-00565-2J		
312	065	1992	REPLACE 400-FOOT UNDERGROUND STREETLIGHT DUCT from REAR OF BLDG 605 TO MURRAY CIRCLE, FOBK		BF-00812-3J		
312	066	1993	Remove tree roots in sewer lateral, FOBK 800 Area		BF-00838-3J		
312	067	1993	Remove fallen tree from roof, Bldg 605-B FOBR		BF-00841-3J		
312	068	1981	Replace rafters & sheathing above kitchen & living room, FOBR Quarters 803-B		BF-02962-1J		
312	069	1982	REPAIR FIRE DAMAGE, BLDG 870 FOBR		BF-03100-2  BF-03101-2		
312	070	1984	Replacement of Kitchen Cabinets, FOBK FOBR		BF-03177-2  BF-81688		
312	071	1986	REPAIR & UPGRADE BLDGS 934-A -B,  937-A -B,  939-A -B,  ROSENSTOCK FAMILY HOUSING, FOBR		BF-03357-6  BF-03478-6J		
312	072		Cross reference sheet for BF-03428-6J		BF-03400-6J		
312	073	1981-1987	GEOTECHNICAL INVESTIGATION, SLIDING HILL STUDIES & MISCELLANEOUS LANDSLIDES,  FOBR FOBK		BF-03428-6J BF-03400-6J AF-03428-6J	PN-537	
312	074		Cross reference sheet for BF-03357-6		BF-03478-6J		
312	075	1984	Quarters Maintenance, FOBR Bldg 850-B		BF-03488-4J		
312	076	1986	REPAIR Foundation & WATER LEAK IN KITCHEN,  BLDG 523-A  FOBK		BF-03544-6J		
312	077	1986	Asbestos Removal, Disposal, & Decontamination & Replacement of Furnace, Rosenstock Road Housing, FOBR Bldgs 934-A/B  936  937-A/B  939-A/B		BF-03550-6J		
312	078	1984	REPAIR CRACKS IN WALLS,  FOBK Bldg 522		BF-03775-4J		
312	079	1984	MAINTENANCE AND REPAIR OF KITCHEN APPLIANCES, FAMILY HOUSING PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR		BF-05824-3		
312	080	1980	Replace sinks in FOBK 500 Area		BF-81657-0J		
312	081		Cross reference sheet for BF-03177-2		BF-81688		
312	082	1989	CLEAN RESERVOIRS,  PSF FOSC Bldgs 313 331		BG-00001-0J		
312	083		Cross reference sheet for AB-00136-1J		BG-00001-1		
312	084	1982	Replace fire hydrant & relocate closer to Presidio Yacht Club, FOBK		BG-00001-1J		
312	085	1988	Install sump pumps in all electric manholes between Lincoln Boulevard & Moraga Avenue, PSF		BG-00004-9		
312	086	1988	REMOVE ASBESTOS, PSF  BLDG 1814		BG-00006-9J		
312	087	1989	Commissary completion tasks: Exterior lighting, Permanent stairway to upper roof, Sump pumps for Electrical manholes, Reroute sewer, Bldg 653, PSF		BG-00007-0J		
312	088	1988	LANDSCAPE MAINTENANCE PLAN  PSF [by request of GGNRA]		BG-00007-9J		
312	088A	1989	Disaster Application - Ready Bldg 1152 for use by FEMA [Federal Emergency Management Agency]		BG-00014-0J		
312	089	1988	REQUEST TELEVISION [TV] SURVEY OF SEWER LINES AT PSF BLDGS 1520 1528, Sewage Spill		BG-00015-9J		
312	090	1987	REMOVE ASBESTOS & INSTALL FIBERGLASS, PSF  BLDGS 1050 1051		BG-00016-8J		
312	091	1989	Repair shower sewer drain in Harmon Hall, PSF Bldg 649		BG-00018-0J		
312	092	1987	INSTALL 6-inch MAIN GATE VALVE near PSF Bldg 809 for 500 Area, 700 Area, & 800 Area		BG-00019-8J		
312	093	1980-1989	Clean Lobos Creek of vegetation & sand debris		BG-00019-9J		
312	094	1988-1989	LOBOS CREEK - VEGETATION REMOVAL [Poison Ivy, Eucalyptus]		BG-00019-9J		
312	095	1988-1993	Clean Lobos Creek & Clear Vegetation		BG-00019-9J		
312	096	1988	Repair Pump Overhaul, Bldg 646		BG-00020-9J		
312	097	1988	Clear Vegetation: Trees growing at walls of 313 Main Reservoir; Clear Poison Oak & other vegetation from inside fence boundary; Clear 3-foot-wide path around reservoir perimeter walls, PSF		BG-00022-9		
312	098	1988	Repair Flow Transmitter, PSF Bldg 1779		BG-00023-9J		
313	001	1989	Test Diesel Fuel Storage Facilities PSF: LAMC, Bldg 1802, Barracks, Boiler Plant		BG-00024-0		
313	002	1987	REROOF ROOMS,  BLDG 1028		BG-00027-8J		
313	003	1987	INSTALL INPHASE MONITOR  for Emergency Generator, PSF BLDG 1040		BG-00028-8J		
313	004	1988	Electrical power coordination study, PSF		BG-00029-9J		
313	005	1987	REPAIR & REPLACE BROKEN Sprinkler LINES, PSF  BLDG 764,  Paul Goode Sports Field		BG-00030-8J		
313	006	1988	EMERGENCY Electrical LINES, DEH EOC [Directorate of Engineering & Housing - Emergency Operations Center], PSF  BLDG 283		BG-00034-9J		
313	007	1986	REPLACE WALL HEATER, PSF  BLDGS 1506-D 1585-A		BG-00036-7J		
313	008	1989-1990	TRANSPORTATION OF BACKUP FUEL, DIESEL NO. 2 & Fuel Testing; Diesel fuel information		BG-00037-0J		
313	009	1988	REPLACE FIRE DAMAGED  TRANSFORMER BANK AND 12 VOLT CABLING, PSF  BLDG 564, GREENWICH SUBSTATION		BG-00040-7J	PN 547	
313	010	1987	REMOVE ASBESTOS & REPLACE WITH FIBERGLASS, PSF  BLDGS 1007 1008 1009 1049		BG-00042-8J		
313	011	1990	Repair guard rail along Arguello Boulevard, PSF		BG-00044-0		
313	012	1986-1988	REPAIR Broken FIRE SPRINKLER SYSTEM  & Resulting Structural Damage, PSF BLDG 1050		BG-00044-7J		
313	013	1990	Remove sand from spillway tunnel to squirrel cage & culvert to Water Treatment Plant, PSF Bldg 1786, Lobos Creek		BG-00047-0		
313	014	1989	DREDGING OF LOBOS CREEK		BG-00047-0		
313	015	1990	Replace Boards at Spillway Lobos Creek after creek dredging, PSF Bldg 1779		BG-00048-0		
313	016	1987	PULL IN NEW SECONDARY FEED, 240 VOLT, Bldg 1474 & Central Magazine, PSF		BG-00050-8J		
313	017	1988-1989	REPLACE TRANSFORMER AND UNDERGROUND ELECTRICAL SERVICE, PSF BLDG 210		BG-00050-9J		
313	018	1988	Repair 6-inch cast iron line - Remove Tree prior to work, Bldg 908		BG-00052-9J		
313	019	1990	Install emergency generators to serve PSF Main Water Plant, 5th Avenue tie-in to City of San Francisco water, new Commissary refrigeration, DEH [Directorate of Engineering & Housing] yard		BG-00053-0J		
313	020	1987	SEAL BASEMENT, PSF BLDG 106		BG-00054-8J		
313	021	1987	REPLACE UNIT HEATER, PSF  BLDG 1182		BG-00055-8J		
313	022		Cross reference sheet for AB-20076-6J		BG-00056-9J		
313	023	1989	Evaluate & correct flooding problem in theater basement, PSF Bldg 99		BG-00057-9		
313	024	1990	Repair water supply, BBC [FOBK FOBR FOCR]		BG-00058-9		
313	025	1989	Install Fuel Oil Atomizers and/or Propane Tank for Starter Ignition, Steam Boilers PSF Bldgs 1040 1801		BG-00058-9J		
313	026	1989	Tree Removal - Remove all trees identified as hazardous during tree survey, those that endanger roadways (Doyle Drive), & those that threaten underlying utility systems, PSF		BG-00061-9		
313	027	1988	REPAIR ROOF, PSF  Bldg 210		BG-00062-8J		
313	028	1989	REPAIR & REPLACE CONDENSATE LINE LEAVING PSF BLDGS 1151 1152		BG-00064-9J		
313	029	no date	Repair storm system at PSF Bldg 1387		BG-00065-8J		
313	030	1990	Prepare map of current water distribution system, BBC [FOBK FOBR FOCR]		BG-00066-0		
313	031	1989	Replace main water pump, PSF Bldg 1773, Water Plant to Reservoir		BG-00070-9J		
313	032	1989	REPLACE DOOR, PSF BLDG 50		BG-00076-9J		
313	033	1989	Install Water Meters & Test those installed under 87-C-0143		BG-00077-9		
313	034	1988	EXCAVATE AND REROUTE 4-inch SEWAGE LINE, PSF  BLDG 67		BG-00079-8J		
313	035	1986	Repair drain system at corner of O'Reilly Street & Torney Street due to root damage, PSF		BG-00080-7J		
313	036	1988	LOCATE ALL PARTS OF WROUGHT IRON PARTITION FOR THE CHAPEL Bldg 130, PSF		BG-00083-8J		
313	037	1988	Replace metal roadmarkers with Unistrut safe hit flexible replaceable guide posts & markers, Crissy Field Area		BG-00084-8J		
313	038	1989	Upgrade Water Distribution, PSF		BG-00085-9J		
313	039	1989	CRISSY FIELD FLOODING & Storm Drainage Problems, Possible Impact to Bldg 610 Commissary, PSF		BG-00091-9J		
313	040	1989-1990	Evaluate & correct storm drainage problem, Crissy Field		BG-00091-9J		
313	041		Cross reference sheet for AB-00285-1J		BG-00092-9		
313	042	1989	Assess & fix flooding issue in Theatre [Theater] basement, PSF Bldg 99		BG-00093-9		
313	043	1986-1988	REPLACE 12-inch SEWER LINE, Lincoln Boulevard PSF		BG-00094-7J		
313	044	1989	Upgrade Lincoln Boulevard according to "Road System Study" by Nakata Planning Group, PSF		BG-00095-9J		
313	045	1989	Upgrade Lincoln Boulevard, PSF		BG-00095-9J		
313	046		Cross reference sheet for AB-00222-1J		BG-00099-8J		
313	047	1988	REPLACE HYDRONIC BOILER AND CIRCULATING PUMP, AND INSTALL DIAPHRAGM AIR CUSHION TANK FOR EXPANSION; Also ADD AIR VENT TO ALL RADIATORS TO BLEED SYSTEM FOR TRAPPED AIR, PSF Bldg 1330		BG-00102-8J		
313	048	1989	REPAIR & REPLACE CONDUITS & CONDUCTORS, PSF  BLDG 1152		BG-00104-9J		
313	049	1989	EXCAVATE ON OR AT NORTHEAST CORNER TO STOP WATER SATURATION OF ROCK WALL, PSF BLDG 1331,  YOUTH ACTIVITIES Building		BG-00108-9J		
313	050	1989	Water Distribution system at Power Plant & Post Laundry: Pressure Reducer at Laundry to use Lobos Creek and/or pressure booster pump to permit simultaneous use of City of San Francisco water to both, PSF Bldg 1040		BG-00109-9J		
313	051	1989	Certification of Line Trucks, OSHA [Occupational Safety & Health Act] requirement		BG-00110-9J		
313	052		Cross reference sheet for AB-88002-S		BG-00112-7J		
313	053	1988	RELOCATE GAS SAFETY VALVE, BLDG 1, FOMA OFFICERS' CLUB		BG-00112-8J		
313	054	1989	Establish proactive maintenance program for fire protection in all kitchens including LAMC, Troops, Burger King, Officers' Clubs, NCO [Non-Commissioned Officers'] Clubs		BG-00115-9		
313	055	1989	Automobile accident repairs at corner of Lincoln Boulevard & Pershing Drive, PSF		BG-00116-9		
313	056	1989	Raise catch basin of storm sewer system throughout PSF		BG-00118-9		
313	057	1989	Replace fire hydrant FOCR - change in type of hydrant		BG-00123-9		
313	058	1987	INSTALL STREET LIGHTS from Baker-Barry Tunnel along Bunker Road to Murray Circle, FOBK FOBR		BG-00125-7J		
313	059	1989	Maintain guard rails		BG-00133-9		
313	060	1989	Maintain fences - Redwood slatted & chain-link, PSF		BG-00134-9		
313	061	1989	Television [TV] survey & repair main sewer line from FOMA Bldg 49 to City of San Francisco main on Bay Street		BG-00135-9		
313	062	1989	Correct electrical hazard, Bldg 135, NCO [Non-commissioned Officers'] Club		BG-00136-9		
313	063	1989	Repair broken water line & remove tree stump & roots, near PSF Bldg 1331		BG-00137-9		
313	064		Cross reference sheet for AB-00152-1J		BG-00139-7J		
313	065	1989	Repair drain pipe at catch basin, Lincoln Boulevard & Pershing Drive, PSF		BG-00146-9		
313	066	1989	WATER - COMPREHENSIVE PLAN, PSF		BG-00147-9		
313	067	1989	Prepare Comprehensive Plan, Designs, & Implementations to PSF Sewer Systems both Sanitary & Storm Sewers		BG-00149-9		
313	068	1989	LEAD SURVEY of drinking water, PSF		BG-00154-9J		
313	069	1989	SAMPLING AND ANALYSIS OF DRINKING WATER  PSF		BG-00154-9J		
313	070	1989-1990	Lead Testing & Notification to Community; Lead Potential in Drinking water, PSF		BG-00154-9J		
313	071	1989-1993	BT TESTS - Bacteriological Sample Siting Plan - Sample PSF Drinking Water		BG-00154-9J		
313	072	no date	Replace ceiling & mount fans, PSF Bldg 101 Mess Hall		BG-00155-8J		
313	073	1989	Install Isolation valves in PSF 1200 Area: 2 between Bldg 1201 on both sides of the reservoir water line & 1 at the corner of Bldg 1208		BG-00156-9		
313	074	1989	Install Water Monitoring & Alarm devices, PSF Water Supply		BG-00157-9		
313	075	no date	Replace underground power duct & wire at Kendall & Thornburg Roads; Replace underground service lateral to center wing of Bldg 1050		BG-00158-8J		
313	076	1989	Repair sidewalk in front of PSF Bldg 35 near northwest end		BG-00161-9		
313	077	1989	Underground Storage Tanks [USTs] Program guidance		BG-00162-9		
313	078	1989	Removal of trees that create hazard and/or threaten PSF Utility Systems		BG-00172-9		
313	079	1989	Water System Repairs PSF		BG-00174-9		
313	080	1988	Excavate sink hole in roadway of Commissary parking lot, PSF Bldg 252		BG-00176-8J		
313	081	1988	Excavate sink hole in roadway near PSF Bldgs 1334 1338		BG-00177-8J		
313	082	1989	Reroute Sewer line to manhole around tree roots between Bldgs 2 & 3 PSF, Presidio Army Museum		BG-00182-9		
313	083		Cross reference sheet for AB-00372-2J		BG-00183-9		
313	084	1989	Water System Compliance - Upgrade water system		BG-00184-9		
313	085	1989	Repair Drainage System from Arguello Gate to 300-feet East on West Pacific Avenue		BG-00188-9J		
313	086	no date	Repair catch basin in rear of Quarters 129-A, PSF		BG-00189-9		
313	087	1989	SIXTH ARMY WAR ROOM - Improve SAFETY, PSF  BLDG 38		BG-00193-9J		
313	088	no date	Connect new Motorola Intrac Alarm System to PSF Bldgs 2 34 50 901 926 1012 1014 1016		BG-00195-8J		
313	089		Cross reference sheet for AB-00375-2J		BG-00195-9J		
313	090	1989	Asbestos Abatement in HVAC [Heating, Ventilation, & Air Conditioning] System, Bldg 50, PSF Officers' Club		BG-00197-9		
313	091	1989	REPLACE ELECTRIC PANEL ON standby AIR COMPRESSOR IN BOILER PLANT, PSF Bldg 1040		BG-00199-9J		
313	092	1989	REBUILD Bldg 1040 AIR COMPRESSOR, PSF		BG-00200-9J		
313	093	1989-1990	Repair gas leak outside of Bldg 777 A-F		BG-00205-9  BG-00205-1J		
313	094	1989	Repair FIRE ALARM'S BASE LOOP, VARIOUS LOCATIONS  PSF including LAMC, LAIR, Commissary, Barracks, Bldg 1802, & 1500 Area		BG-00207-9J		
313	095	1989	Mark location of obstruction in main sewer line between Bldgs 1226 & 1331 PSF		BG-00209-9		
313	096		Cross reference sheet for AB-00378-2J		BG-00218-9		
313	097	1987	REMOVE ASBESTOS, PSF  BLDG 222		BG-00223-7J		
313	098	1989	REPLACE FENCE, PSF BLDG 1773,  Sedimentation Tanks		BG-00236-8J		
313	099	no date	Repair roadway from Lombard Gate to Letterman Drive, PSF		BG-00240-8J		
313	100		Cross reference sheet for AB-00200-1J		BG-00249-9J		
313	101	1987-1989	EXCAVATE, REPAIR, & REPLACE 8-inch GATE Valve, PSF Bldgs 966 1000 1040 [Oversize separated]		BG-00260-7J		
313	102	1987	Replace pole & 3 phase transformer bank that supplies electrical power to YMCA facility, Point Bonita		BG-00280-7J		
313	103	1987	RELOCATE & REPLACE DAMAGED High Voltage CABLE,  Riley Avenue & Lincoln Boulevard, PSF		BG-00281-7J		
313	104	1987	Excavate collapsed main drain by Bldg 1244, PSF		BG-00301-7J		
313	105	1987	REPLACE LIGHT FIXTURES, PSF  BLDG 384, Tennis Courts		BG-00321-7J		
313	106	1992	Repair window frames, FOMA Bldg 2		BQ-00002-2J		
313	107	1992	Grounds maintenance PSF 1200 Area: Bldgs 1263 1266 1270		BQ-00004-2J		
313	108	1990	Build wall with door to divide Manager's office, PSF Bldg 42, Pershing Hall		BQ-00012-0J		
313	109	1990	Repairs to GUEST HOUSE, PSF  BLDG 42		BQ-00017-0		
313	110	1990	REPAIR GUEST HOUSE, BACHELOR OFFICERS' QUARTERS [BOQ], PSF  BLDG 41		BQ-00019-3J		
313	111	1993	Replace 2-inch broken water line, FOBK Bldgs 546 547 549		BQ-00033-3J		
313	112	1993	Install partition in center of room, PSF Bldg 42, Pershing Hall		BQ-00036-3J		
313	113	1993	Install Partition, Install Shelving, Fabricate door, PSF Bldg 42		BQ-00036-3J		
313	114	1993	Install Antique-style exterior ceiling lights in porch & interior hallway lights, PSF Bldg 42, Pershing Hall		BQ-00041-3J		
313	115	1993	Install sub-floor to level existing slope, Install flooring & drop ceiling, PSF Bldg 42, Pershing Hall		BQ-00045-3J		
313	116	1993	Build wall in center of room, Install door to make 2 offices, Manager's Office, PSF Bldg 42, Pershing Hall		BQ-00059-3J		
313	117	1993	Construct 2 Office spaces in basement, PSF Bldg 42, Pershing Hall		BQ-00069-4J		
313	118	1993	Install handrails on walls to stairway going to basement, PSF Bldg 42, Pershing Hall		BQ-00071-4J		
313	119	1994	Install wall in center of Administration Bldg 42 to make 2 offices, Pershing Hall, PSF		BQ-00076-4J		
313	120	1994	Repair roof leak, water causing damage to the interior of the structure, PSF Bldg 7-A		BQ-00083-4J		
314	001	1982	Reroof  FOCR Bldg 1046 & FOBR Bldgs 940 944 945		BQ-02304-2J		
314	002	1991	FIRE ALARM Maintenance, GUEST HOUSING, PSF Bldgs 40 41 951 1330 1347		BQ-92123-2J		
314	003	1982-1983	Install alarms, smoke detectors, & bars on windows; Trim Trees; Add lighting; FOBK Bldg 636		BT-02227-2J		
314	004		Cross reference sheet for AL-01067-3J		BT-04776-2J		
314	005	1986	INSTALL SPRINKLER SYSTEM, PSF  BLDG 679,  Presidio Yacht Club, FOBK		BT-06247-6J		
314	006	1986	REPAIR ROOF, FOBK  BLDG 689		BT-06414-6J		
314	007	1982	REPLACE HOT WATER AND STEAM BOILERS, FOBK  BLDGS 533 601 602 623 636		BU-00190-9		
314	008	1978	Repair water line, FOBK Bldg 679		BU-00343-9K		
314	009	1979	Dispose of asbestos, FOBK Bldg 575		BU-00359-9K		
314	010	1979	Pump out wells at sewage lift stations PSF, FOBK, FOBR		BU-00688		
314	011	1979	Install water meter distribution line to FOBR Bldg 930, Reservoir		BU-00707		
314	012	1979	Disconnect plumbing & gas lines from workbenches in EFB [FOBK] Bldg 686 - Benches to be moved to LAIR		BU-01150-9J		
314	013	1979	Remove antenna from bunker, FOBR Bldg 911		BU-01186-0J		
314	014	1979	Replace tunnel lights with wall-installed fluorescent light fixtures to increase efficiency & lower costs - Baker-Barry Tunnel, Bldg 268		BU-01324-0J		
314	015	1979	Repair gas leaks, East Fort Baker [FOBK EFB] Bldg 665 & Boiler Plant Bldg 639		BU-01439-0J		
314	016	1979	Replace pole & cross arm near Lime Point, FOBK		BU-01481-0J		
314	017	1979	Repair cement on manhole at Satterlee Breakwater; Prefabricate new manhole cover with hinges that can be padlocked, FOBK		BU-01482-0J		
314	018	1979	Find & repair leak in lawn area of Quarters 535 FOBK, Restore lawn area		BU-01621-0J		
314	019	1979	Relocate FOCR Fire Station to East Fort Baker [EFB FOBK] Bldg 405		BU-01677-0J		
314	020	1980	Connect power to park service mobile van at FOCR		BU-01737-0J		
314	021	1980	Shut off utilities to FOBK Medical Lab, Bldgs 683 686 687 696 697		BU-01966-0J		
314	022	1981	Repair & replace conduit & wire, Bldg 631-B FOBK		BU-02261-1J		
314	023	1982	INSTALL  SECURITY SENSORS AND GATE AT POST EXCHANGE,  FOBK 623		BX-03691-2J		
314	024	1979	Repair fences around FOBK Bldg 407		BZ-01476-0J		
314	025	1979	Paint flag pole, FOBK Bldg 100		BZ-01487-0J		
314	026	1984	Preliminary Specification for exterior painting, Bldg 405 FOBK		BZ-05149-3		
314	027	1983	Quarters Maintenance, FOBK Bldg 602, Paint Interior - Command Group Headquarters for 91st Division Training		BZ-05940-3J		
314	028	1985	Replace gas line for connection to kitchen stove, Bldgs 407 601 602, FOBK Dining Facility, USARC [Oversize separated]		BZ-06654-6J		
314	029	1986	Repair Overhead doors, Bldg T-407 FOBK & Miscellaneous work at FOBK Bldgs 407 601 602		BZ-06700-6J		
314	030	1986	General Officer Security: Install Mylar window film & Install Security Access buzzer at hallway entrance, Bldg T-602 FOBK, Command Group		BZ-06943-6J		
314	031	1991	Replace bus stop shelter in front of FOBK Bldg 623		BZ-07451-2J		
314	032	1985	REPLACE ROOF,  BLDG 405  FOBK, Roofing TM 5-617		BZ-09751-5		
314	033	1990	Repair 1989 EARTHQUAKE DAMAGE, FOBK BLDGS 405 407 533 601 602 623		BZ-90004-0J thru BZ-90013-0J		
314	034	1990	Repair  CHIMNEY, FOBK  BLDG 533,  EARTHQUAKE Damage		BZ-90004-0J		
314	035	1990	REPAIR PORCH, DOWNSPOUT, & Drains, FOBK BLDG 601, Earthquake Damage		BZ-90010-0J		
314	036	1988-1991	Stabilize & improve ground from erosion & invasion by exotic plants, Install guard rail, near PSF WWII Memorial		FE-00076-8J		
314	037	1988	REPAIR REGULATOR SYSTEM Behind Bldgs 47 49, PSF		FE-00085-9J		
314	038		Cross reference sheet for AB-00140-1J		FE-00102-9J		
314	039	1989	NEW AIR COMPRESSOR for Boiler Plant, PSF		FE-89020-9J		
314	040	1989	Inspection & Maintenance of sewage lift stations, Bldgs 205 645 646 1794, PSF		FE-90019-9S		
314	041	1988	Boiler Plant Chemicals - BILL OF MATERIALS		FE-90020-9S		
314	042	1988	Boiler Plant Chemicals, BILL OF MATERIALS		FE-90020-9S		
314	043	1990	OUTLINE of REOCCURING IJO'S [Individual Job Orders] & Equipment List [Chlorine Gas Cylinders order water treatment]		FE-90022-0S		
314	044	1991	Chemical supply orders, Water Treatment Plant, Swimming Pool		FE-90022-9S		
314	045	1990	ERMD-SOO [Engineering Resource Management Division] [Lists employees' job titles & division structure]		FE-91003-1S		
314	046	1990-1991	Order for Sodium Silicofluoride used for Potable Water treatment, Water Plant PSF		FE-91022-1S		
314	047	1991	Work Authorization - Division Employee lists		FE-92003-2S		
314	048	1991	MAVERY WELDING SUPPLY, Chlorine receipts		FE-92022-2S		
314	049	1991	Work Authorization - Base Closure Studies & Transfer task phases		FE-92028-2S		
314	050	1992	BASE CLOSURE TASK & TIME ESTIMATES: Shop 41, Engineering Plans & Services [EP&S] Personnel Labor		FE-93006-3S		
314	051	1992	Water Plant Operations & Maintenance		FE-93022-3S		
314	052	1992	BASE CLOSURE TASK & TIME ESTIMATES: Shop 67 (Environmental Office), Base Closure Study		FE-93028-3S		
314	053	1991	Install handrails on outside stairs in back of PSF Bldg 103-A		FF-00105-1J		
314	054	1990-1991	Furnace Manuals and Housing Information, PSF BLDG 105-A [Oversize separated]		FM-03649-1  AS-03090-1		
314	055	1991	Install 2 signs on PSF Bldg 1224, San Francisco Resident Agency, Sixth Region USACIDC [U.S. Army Criminal Investigation Command] (formerly San Francisco Field Office)		FO-10510-1J		
314	056	1989	Estimate the cost of building walls between Rooms 103 & 107; Erect wall in Room 105; Remove blockage of hallway access door to Room 105; & Install locks, Bldg 1808, PSF		FP-00003-0J		
314	057	1990	REPLACE LEAKING UNDERGROUND GASOLINE TANK WITH ABOVE GROUND TANK,  GOLF COURSE, PSF  BLDG 300		GC-00002-0J		
314	058	1992	Repair casing of well #348, PSF Golf Course		GC-00002-3J		
314	059	1994	Spray trees, fairways, & collars of greens for English Daisy weed, PSF Golf Course		GC-00002-4J		
314	060	1989	REPAIR WELL,  Presidio Golf Course, PSF BLDG 319		GC-00002-9J		
314	061	1992	Repair & service well at rear of #11 green, PSF Golf Course		GC-00003-3J		
314	062	1992	Apply weed & feed on fairways of Presidio Golf Course to kill English Daisy & other weeds		GC-00004-2J		
314	063	1990-1991	Spray trees, collars of greens, & fairways for English Daisy & Carrot Weed, PSF Golf Course		GC-00005-1J		
314	064	1988	REMOVE CURBING & Turf, West Pacific Avenue & Post Boundary Wall, PSF		GC-00005-8J		
314	065	1989	Trim trees along right side of fairway Nos. 5, 6, 15, 16, PSF Golf Course		GC-00005-9J		
314	066	1990	Reinforce walls of Bldgs 300 342 - Hazardous waste storage building, PSF Golf Course		GC-00006-0J		
314	067	1993	REHABILITATE WATER WELLS in back of PSF Golf Course hole #11 & Well #348  PSF [1443-RP-8140-93-038] [Oversize separated]		GC-00007-3J		
314	068	1988	REPLACE DOORS, PSF  BLDG 302		GC-00008-8J		
314	069	1993	TREE MAINTENANCE SERVICES, PSF GOLF COURSE, 250 trees throughout Golf Course [1443-RP-8140-93-027] [Oversize separated]		GC-00009-3J		
314	070	1993	REPLACE MOTOR AND WATER PUMP, BLDGS 318 319 324, Presidio Golf Course [Mountain Lake water use] [Oversize separated]		GC-00011-3J		
314	071	1990	Replace leaking gasoline underground storage tank with aboveground storage tank, Bldg 300, PSF Golf Course		GC-00012-0J		
314	072	1991	Remove 5 dead trees along #10 fairway, PSF Golf Course		GC-00013-1J		
314	073	1991	Install two 4-inch valves for water in back of #5 green, PSF Golf Course		GC-00015-1J		
314	074	1992	Paint parking spaces as reserved for 2 different office groups, PSF Bldg 1204		MG-00006-2J		
314	075	1988	SECURE ROOM 2-10, PSF  BLDG 1201		MG-00008-8J		
314	076	1988	REMOVE ASBESTOS, PSF  BLDG 1201		MG-00010-8J		
314	077		Cross reference sheet for AO-00013-4J		MG-00013-4J		
314	078	1991	Install Outdoor pull-up bar, Self Help Project, PSF Bldg 1201		MG-00030-1J		
314	079	1991	Water Leak in Bldg 1202, PSF Room 214		MG-08563-1		
314	080	1987	Demolition of PSF Bldg 609 & Removal of Fuel Storage Tank at PSF Bldg 626		NZ-00278-9		
315	001	1990	Upgrade facility: Install sprinkler system in storage & kitchen area; Install fire wall, counter, & cabinets; Install sink, Bldg 563		PA-06043-1J		
315	002	1994	Repair & rebuild bleachers & dugouts, Paul Goode Field, PSF Bldg 768		PA-06053-4J		
315	003	1991	Repair leaking roof, PSF Bldg 215		PA-06066-1J		
315	004	1987	REPAIR ROOF TRUSS,  BLDG 45, PSF Chapel		PE-00001-8J		
315	005	1987	VARIOUS REPAIRS, BLDGS 903 926 929 930 931 934 937 940, PSF  900 AREA [Replaces AB-01046-6 & AD-02748-4]		PE-00009-8		
315	006	1987	UNDERGROUND ELECTRICAL CABLE between Bldgs 99 & 100 from Infantry Terrace to east of Montgomery Street, new Bowling Center, PSF		PE-00014-8J		
315	007	1987-1988	REMOVE ASBESTOS INSULATION, PSF  BLDG 1014		PE-00018-8J		
315	008	1987	REMOVE ASBESTOS INSULATION from heating pipes, PSF  BLDG 1183		PE-00020-8J		
315	009	1988	ELEVATOR REPAIRS, PSF  BLDGS 34 50 1012 1047 1100 1110, Estimate [Oversize separated]		PE-00024-8	PN 519	
315	010	1988	REFURBISH ELEVATORS - PSF Bldgs 34 50 1012 1047 1100 1110, Project #88-39L, LAIR W/O 826701, Specification 8402		PE-00024-8	PN 519, 88-39L	
315	011	1988	REPAIR & REPLACE VARIOUS ROOFS - ADMINISTRATION BLDGS, PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA		PE-00041-8J		
315	012	1988	REPLACE WOOD FIRE ESCAPE with Steel, PSF  BLDG 116		PE-00043-8J		
315	013	1988	Suggestion to wash & paint PSF Bldgs 252 1185 1188		PE-00045-8J		
315	014	1988	PROPAGATION OF RAVEN'S MANZANITA PLANT		PE-00046-8J		
315	015	1988	INSTALL Traffic GUARD RAIL - NORTH INTERIOR WALL of BAKER-BARRY TUNNEL to Protect Utility Lines		PE-00049-8J		
315	016	1988	PCB [Polychlorinated Biphenyls] Transformer relocation from Bldg 680 to near Bldg 1450, PSF		PE-00062-8J		
315	017	1988	UPGRADE Fire & Security Systems, PSF BLDGS 682 1188		PE-00064-8J		
315	018	1988	UPGRADE VARIOUS BUILDINGS,  PSF BLDGS 42 67 227 1008 1330 1648 & FOBK Bldg 636		PE-00065-8J		
315	019	1988	REPAIR VARIOUS BUILDINGS,  PSF BLDGS 42 227 231 682 922 1009 1047 1188 1330 & FOBK Bldg 636		PE-00066-8J		
315	020	1988	REPAIR & UPGRADE BLDG 34 Fire & Security Systems		PE-00071-8J		
315	021	1988	REPAIR STREET LIGHTS, Halleck Street behind Bldg 1026, PSF		PE-00081-8J		
315	022	1988	REPAIR & REPLACE ROOF, PSF Bldgs 56 65 728 791 1334 1703		PE-00083-8J		
315	023	1988	Renovation of Bldgs 567 569 572 PSF		PE-00090-8		
315	024	1988	CONSTRUCT SIDEWALK, LAMC Area - Bldg 1100 Northeast corner of Winn & Truby Street		PE-00096-8J	PN-535-B	
315	025	1988	Misc Electrical Work PSF FOBK, Replaces: AB-07297-5 Emergency Backup power FOBK tunnel; AH-04673-4 Exterior sign for Military Police Station #36; AO-07302-5 Install Perimeter Lights RV Storage parking lot; AX-03286-3 Bldg 99		PE-00099-8J		
315	026	1988	REPLACE CHAIN-LINK GATE, MASON STREET PSF		PE-00107-8J		
315	027	1988	REPAIR STREET LIGHT CIRCUIT  at Presidio Boulevard & West Pacific Avenue, PSF		PE-00131-8J		
315	028	1988	RENOVATION OF BLDGS 567 569, PSF [Oversize separated]		PE-00133-8J  PE-00134-8J		
315	029	1988	INSTALL DIRECTORY MAP  at East Fort Baker [FOBK]		PE-00179-9J		
315	030		Cross reference sheet for AB-00283-1J		PE-00190-9J		
315	031	1988	Replace High voltage loadbreak junctions PSF		PE-00193-9J		
315	032-033	1988-1990	CONVERSION OF BLDG 104-B FROM BARRACKS TO GENERAL PURPOSE ADMINISTRATION  PSF  [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]		PE-00195-9J	PN 572	
315	034	1989	ASBESTOS REMOVAL,  FOMA		PE-00205-9J		
315	035	1989	GAGING SYSTEM AT LOBOS CREEK to  Measure Water Flow, PSF Bldg 1786		PE-00209-9J		
315	036	1989	ESTIMATE UTILITY RESALES Survey,  EFB FOBK		PE-00210-9J		
315	037	1989	REPAIR & REPLACE ELECTRICAL SUMP PUMPS  PSF		PE-00217-9J		
315	038	1989	REPAIR SEWER LIFT STATION ALARMS to PSF Fire Station		PE-00218-9J		
315	039	1989	Install radio type fire alarms & intrusion detection alarms for Electrical Substations, Sewage Lift Stations, Water Treatment Plants, Hazardous Chemical Storage sites, PSF Bldgs 67 1151 1202 1203 1204 1205 1217 1227 1330 1347		PE-00223-9J  AE-00001-2J		
315	040	1989	REPAIR & ABATE ASBESTOS, PSF  BLDG 1802		PE-00228-9J		
315	041	1989	OPERATION AND MAINTENANCE OF WATER TREATMENT PLANT, PSF Bldgs 1772 1773 1776		PE-00232-9J		
315	042	1989	DEVELOP COSTS FOR DEMOLISHING PSF BLDG 249 251 252 566 681 683 1817 1820 1822 1823 1827		PE-00234-9J		
315	043	1989	GALVANIZED VERSUS POLYVINYL Chloride PIPING [PVC] for eyewash stations located in hazardous material storage area, PSF Bldg 1164		PE-00250-9J		
315	044		Cross reference sheet for AB-00300-1J		PE-00260-9J		
315	045	1987	SEWAGE PUMP RADIO ALARM System, PSF BLDG 218		PE-01000-7J		
315	046	1981	REPAIR AND UPGRADE  BLDG 101  PSF		PE-01405-7J		
315	047	1986-1987	INSTALL EXISTING TRANSFORMERS,  FOBK VISTA POINT REST AREA, CALTRANS		PE-01419-7J		
315	048	1987	Coordination & Power Factor Study PSF		PE-01431-7J		
315	049	1987	REMOVE ASBESTOS & REINSULATE - FUNSTON AVENUE QUARTERS, PSF  BLDGS 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16		PE-01432-7J  PE-00183-9J		
315	050	1987	PROVIDE NEW BEACHGRASS PLANTS, FENCE MATERIAL, AND FERTILIZER for Sand Dunes Repair		PE-01440-7J		
315	051	1987	Install steam flow recorders in PSF Bldg 1040 on lines serving LAIR, Post laundry, swimming pool, gymnasium		PE-01455-7J		
315	052		Cross reference sheet for AF-00096-7J		PE-01458-7		
315	053	1985-1987	REPAIRS TO  BLDGS 1299 1330 1331 1347 1389 1390 1398 PSF USARC [Consolidation of various work orders] [Oversize separated]		PE-01459-7J		
315	054	1987	REMOVE HAZARDOUS WASTE from PSF BLDG 1233		PE-01460-7J		
315	055	1987	INSTALL PARTITION, PSF Bldg 283		PE-01483-7J		
315	056	1987	DRAIN AND EMPTY PIPES AND UNDERGROUND Storage TANKS AT AAFES [Army & Air Force Exchange Service], PSF Bldg 283		PE-01485-7J		
316	001-002	1985	REPAIRS & MODIFICATIONS - Bldgs 100 1201 1214 1450 PSF [2 folders]		PE-02145-4	PN-369	
316	003	1987	REPLACE BROKEN WATER Filter SYSTEM, PSF  BLDG 603 [Photos]		PS-00003-8J		
316	004	1988	CONSTRUCT BUS STOP SHELTER AND OTHER STREET IMPROVEMENTS, MacArthur Avenue AREA, PSF [Oversize separated]		PS-00004-9J		
316	005	1988	CONSTRUCT BUS STOP SHELTER, TRIM BUSHES, and PAINT SIGN AND CROSSWALK, near PSF  BLDGS 742 743		PS-00004-9J		
316	006	1991	Estimate cost of tearing down & building walls & installing doors, PSF Bldg 35; Relocation of DIS [Defense Investigative Service] Field Offices from Bldg 105 to Bldg 35, PSF		RD-00003-1J		
316	007	1988	CONSTRUCT EVIDENCE ROOM, PSF  BLDG 1808		SR-00018-9J		
316	008	1976-1978	WATER NPDES  (National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System) REPORT, Permit Program, USAR Centers		TZ-00001		
316	009	1978	NEW LOCKS - FRONT DOOR AND INTERIOR DOORS,  BLDG 1, FOMA  OFFICERS' CLUB [SECURITY REGULATIONS]		U8-00001-9L U8-00002-9L U8-00004-9L		
316	010		Cross reference sheet for U8-00001-9L		U8-00002-9L		
316	011		Cross reference sheet for U8-00001-9L		U8-00004-9L		
316	012	1988	REPAIR Water Damage AND REPAINT CHAPEL, Bldg 230 FOMA		UB-00002-8J		
316	013	1984	INSTALL FIRE AND SMOKE ALARM SYSTEM,  FOMA BLDG 1		UB-01180-6J		
316	014	1984	Patch & repair Franklin Street, FOMA		UB-01236-4J		
316	015	1982	REPAIR SAFETY HAZARDS & Improve Grounds FOMA		UB-02016-3J		
316	016	1982-1983	Repair sewer line behind FOMA Bldgs 1 2 3 4 9		UB-02064-3J		
316	017	1986	RENOVATE BUNKER for Command & Control Post for Emergencies,  BLDG 242 FOMA		UB-02478-6J		
316	018	1982	Construct storage room, FOMA, Bldg 1		UB-04021-2J		
316	019	1983	Improve grounds, FOMA Bldgs 44 45 46 47 48 49 50, Family Housing		UB-05382-3J		
316	020	1987	INSTALL, REPLACE, & DESIGN HEATING SYSTEM,  BLDG 241  FOMA		UF-00001-8J		
316	021	1987	SURVEY AND PREPARE 1391 FOR CONVERSION OF BLDG 241 TO QUARTERS, FOMA		UF-00002-8		
316	022	1987	REPAIR & REPLACE LAWN SPRINKLER SYSTEM,  BLDG 2  FOMA		UF-00016-8P		
316	023	1988	REPAIR PORCH,  BLDG 235-A FOMA		UF-00047-9J		
316	024	1988-1992	REPAIR & REPLACE ROOFS ON QUARTERS 2 FOMA		UF-00071-8P		
316	025	1988-1992	REPAIR & REPLACE ROOFS ON QUARTERS,  FOMA Bldgs 3 4 7 9 33 34 35 36 37 38 39 41 42 43 44 46 47 48 49 50 231 232 234 235 238 239 241		UF-00072-8J		
316	026	1987	REPAIR & REPLACE WINDOW & DOOR SCREENS, FOMA Bldgs 3 4 7 9 33 34 35 36 37		UF-00232-7J		
316	027	1990	Remove roots & Repair sidewalk, FOMA Bldg 232		UF-00253-1J		
316	028	1992	Convert BASEMENT TO RECREATION ROOM, BLDG 37  FOMA		UF-00648-2J		
316	029	1992	INSTALL LINOLEUM IN KITCHEN,  BLDG 37  FOMA		UF-00649-2J		
316	030	1992	CUT DOWN Scotch Pine TREE (estimated age 80-100 years) & Repair Roof Damage, BLDG 48 FOMA		UF-00742-2J		
316	031	1992	Repair or replace sewer, Bldg 2, FOMA Family Housing		UF-00763-3P		
316	032	1992	REMOVE CONCRETE AND DIRT FROM OUTSIDE OF HOUSE for plumbing repairs, QUARTERS 2 FOMA		UF-00766-2P		
316	033	1992	REMOVE CONCRETE AND DIRT from outside of house for plumbing repairs, QUARTERS 2 FOMA		UF-00766-3P		
316	034	1985	REPIPE GAS LINES,  BLDGS 234 235  FOMA		UF-01938-5J		
316	035	1982	REPAIR FIRE DAMAGE,  BLDG 239  FOMA [Oversize separated]		UF-02060-2		
316	036	1980	Install insulation blankets on hot water heaters, FOMA Housing Area		UF-02590-0J		
316	037	1982-1983	Remove oil drums from basements of 41 Family Housing units FOMA, including Bldgs 2 41 42 43 44 46 47 48 49		UF-02590-2J		
316	038	1983	Repair fire damage to FOMA Quarters 238		UF-03872-3J		
316	039	1991	REPETITIVE GROUNDS MAINTENANCE TO QUARTERS 2  FOMA		UF-92015-2J		
316	040	1992	Sewer Line Break Repairs, QUARTERS 2 FOMA		UI-00763-3P		
316	041	1990	Replace Rainbird Control Timer for Irrigation system, Bldg 1, FOMA		UI-02071-0J		
316	042	1990	REPAIR Lawn IRRIGATION SYSTEM, BLDG 1,  FOMA OFFICERS' CLUB		UI-02222-0J		
316	043	1982	REPAIR WINDOW & PAINT EXTERIOR,  BLDG 1  FOMA		UI-02448-1		
316	044	1982	EMERGENCY REWIRING of  ELECTRICAL SYSTEM, FOMA OFFICERS' CLUB		UI-04264-2J		
316	045	1981	Survey & rewire electrical system, FOMA Officers' Club, Bldg 1		UI-04264-4J		
316	046	1985-1989	RENOVATE BATHROOMS - VOQ'S [Visiting Officers' Quarters],  FOMA BLDG 1, Officers' Club		UI-06507-5J		
316	047	1984	Renovate Receiving Area of Officers' Club, Bldg 1, FOMA		UI-06508-5J		
316	048	1991	Maintain INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM [IDS], Qtrs 2 & 3 FOMA		UI-92001-2J		
316	049	1991	Maintain PRIMARY OVERHEAD Electrical DISTRIBUTION  FOMA		UI-92003-2J		
316	050	1991	Preventive Maintenance of PRIMARY DISTRIBUTION UNDERGROUND Electrical  FOMA		UI-92004-2J		
316	051	1991	Preventive Maintenance: TRIM HEDGES, IMPROVED GROUNDS FOMA		UI-92009-2J		
316	052	1991	TRIM AND SHAPE SHRUBS, IMPROVED GROUNDS  FOMA		UI-92010-2J		
316	053	1991	Preventive Maintenance of  PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT,  FOMA		UI-92014-2J		
316	054	1991-1992	Preventive Maintenance:  IMPROVED GROUNDS, FOMA Bldg 1, OFFICERS' CLUB		UP-92016-2J		
316	055	1978	REPLACE TILE ROOF for GGNRA, BLDG 314  FOMA		UQ-00004-9	PR-1616-78	
316	056	1979	Service Mess Equipment, FOMA Bldg 1, Officers' Club		UU-01007-9J		
316	057	1981	Replace street lights near FOMA Buildings 41 42 43 44 45 46 47 48 49		UU-82214-1J		
316	058	1981	Replace street lights near FOMA Bldgs 1 2 3 4 5 6 7		UU-82308-1J		
316	059	1982	Replace street lights near FOMA Bldgs 33 34 35 36 37 38 39		UU-82309-1J		
316	060	1982	Replace street lighting system FOMA		UU-83719-2J		
316	061		Cross reference sheet for PR-153-65			PR-38-62	
316	062	1971	INSTALLATION OF Baseball BALLFIELD LIGHTING AND LATRINE  FOSC			PR-118-65	
316	063	1946-1965	INSTALL HARDWOOD FLOORS in Family Housing - PSF 300 Area, 700 Area, 1200 Area, & 1300 AREA [Oversize separated]			PR-153-65  PR-38-62	
316	064	1965	MODIFICATION TO CEILING FIXTURES in EMERGENCY O.C.C., BLDG 38  PSF  [DA 04-142 AVI 3078] [Oversize separated]			PR-101-66	
316	065-066	1963-1969	CENTRALIZE COMMISSARY& STORE ENLARGEMENT, PSF BLDGS M-20 M-21   (INCLUDES information on PSF Bldg 1226 GYM, TEENAGE CLUB PSF BLDGS 98 277 660) [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]			PR-106-67	
317	001	1966-1967	KITCHEN  RENOVATION, BLDG 50  PSF [Oversize separated]			PR-302-67	
317	002	1971	INSTALL IRRIGATION SPRINKLER SYSTEM, FOSC ATHLETIC FIELDS 1 AND 2  [SPC-12-71] [Oversize separated]			PR-304-67	
317	003	1972	INSTALL FUEL SPILLAGE INTERCEPTOR, POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] AREA PSF [HAZARDOUS MATERIALS] [Oversize separated]			PR-7026-67	
317	004	1966-1970	REPLACE FLUORESCENT LIGHT FIXTURES, ELECTRICAL INTERIOR CONTRACT, PSF BLDG 39 - LGH, FOSC, FOBR, FOBK, FOCR			PR-3819-68	
317	005		Cross reference sheet for PR-2606-69			PR-6085-68	
317	006	1968-1970	RENOVATION OF BOWLING Alley CENTER AND SNACK BAR, PSF FOSC  BLDG 1387			PR-7040-68	
317	007	1968	EXTENSION OF DRIVEWAY AND PARKING AREA BEHIND BLDG 222 & TOWARD Bldg 265, PSF [Oversize separated]			PR-7067-68	
317	008	1970	ADDITION OF FIRE SPRINKLER SYSTEM, BLDGS 944 945 BARRACKS FOBR			PR-1234-69  PR-1235-69	
317	009	1968-1969	CONSTRUCT NEW PARKING AREA SOUTH OF BLDG 1219 FOSC FOR TRAFFIC FLOW [Oversize separated]			PR-1609-69A	
317	010	1969	INSTALL DIRECTORY BOARDS AT MAIN POST BUS STATION AND ENTRANCE AT GORGAS AVENUE PSF			PR-2109-69	
317	011	1969-1970	MAXIMUM SECURITY CELLS, POST STOCKADE, PSF  BLDG 1213 [Oversize separated]			PR-2171-69	
317	012	1969	STRUCTURAL INVESTIGATION, WOMEN'S LATRINE, PSF BLDG 50 [Oversize separated]			PR-2370-69	
317	013-014	1968-1969	Construct ENTRANCE AND GATE ON LYON STREET TO NEW LGH PARKING LOT [Chestnut Street Intersection] [TRAFFIC ISSUES] [2 FOLDERS]			PR-2536-69	
317	015	1969	ALTERATIONS TO BLDG T-619 AND PARKING AREA FOR 30TH MP MOTOR POOL, FOSC BLDG 1217 MODIFICATIONS [Oversize separated]			PR-2562-69	
317	016	1972	REPAIR METAL WINDOW FRAMES,  PARK PRESIDIO APARTMENTS, 1500 AREA PSF [Oversize separated]			PR-2592-69	
317	017	1967-1969	REPLACE Sanitary SEWER LINES AND MANHOLES, NIKE SITES, PSF LGH  FOBK FOBR FOCR, USAR CENTERS			PR-2606-69  PR-6085-68	
317	018	1972	REPAIRS TO TELEPHONE EXCHANGE, BLDG 637  FOBK - Fire & Alarm systems & plumbing			PR-3069-69	
317	019		Cross reference sheet for PR-2133-74			PR-1316-70	
317	020	1971	INSTALL IRRIGATION SYSTEM AT Baseball BALLFIELD,   FOBK [Oversize separated]			PR-1356-70	
317	021	1970	Reciprocating Air Compressor in Power Plant, Bldg 1040 LGH			PR-1668-70	
317	022	1970	INSTALL DORMER WINDOWS IN ROOF, PSF BLDG 227 [Oversize separated]			PR-2659-70	
317	023	1969-1970	RENOVATION OF PSF BLDGS T-2 & T-3,  FUNSTON Avenue HOSPITAL			PR-2824-70	
317	024	1972-1973	COMBUSTION CONTROL CALIBRATION, Instrumentation of BOILER PLANTS: LGH PSF Bldg 1040, FOBK Bldg 639 [Oversize separated]			PR-3146-70	
317	025	1970	INTRUSION ALARM System, USARC BLDG 361 PSF, 750-man USARC			PR-3183-70	
317	026	1972	Install SEDIMENT AND OIL INTERCEPTOR AT BLDGS M-26 267 619 926 1221 PSF & CONNECTION TO STORM SEWER WASHRACK LOCATIONS [POLLUTION CONTROL] [Microfiche]			PR-104-71	
317	027	1970	INSTALLATION OF POP-UP SPRINKLER SYSTEM,  BLDG 1100 LAMC AREA			PR-119-71	
317	028	1971	Security Improvements in Telephone Exchange  PSF, Bldg 67			PR-124-71  PR-125-71	
317	029	1971	IRRIGATION SPRINKLER SYSTEM - ATHLETIC FIELD  FOBK [Oversize separated]			PR-126-71	
317	030		Cross reference sheet for PR-3171-71			PR-1401-71	
317	031	1971	SECURITY IMPROVEMENTS,  BLDG 39  PSF, Rooms 10 & 135F			PR-1722-71	
317	032	1971-1972	REHABILITATION OF Gymnasium,  BLDG 623  FOBK			PR-1930-71	
317	033	1971-1972	HEATING AND VENTILATION IMPROVEMENTS TO BLDG 668 PSF,  VETERINARY ACTIVITY			PR-2352-71	
317	034	1972	HEATING AND VENTILATION IMPROVEMENTS TO BLDG 668  PSF [Oversize separated]			PR-2352-71	
317	035	1970-1971	SERVICING OF GASOLINE FILTER UNITS, GASOLINE BOOMS AND VALVES,  PSF BLDG 637, POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] GAS STATION / PUMP AND CLEAN TANKS, BLDG 637 PSF & FOBK Bldg 678			PR-3171-71  PR-1401-71	
317	036	1971	DISCONNECT SANITARY SEWER FROM STORM SEWER AND CONNECT TO SANITARY SEWER SYSTEM, BLDG 1153 LGH GYMNASIUM, PSF [POLLUTION CONTROL]			PR-3204-71	
317	037	1972-1973	INSTALLATION OF HYDRAULIC AUTOMOTIVE LIFT, 6th Regiment Maintenance Building, FOBK BLDG 407 AND PSF BLDG 628			PR-125-72	
317	038	1971-1972	INSTALLATION OF MUSIC COMPLEX, BLDG 135 BASEMENT, SERVICE CLUB #1 PSF [Microfiche] [Oversize separated]			PR-129-72	
317	039	1971-1973	RENOVATION OF BLDGS 2 AND T-3 FOR USE AS EDUCATION CENTER, PSF (BLDG 69 NOT SELECTED to REPLACE EDUCATION CENTER IN BLDG 1016)			PR-130-72	
317	040	1971-1972	RENOVATION OF BUILDINGS FOR MILITARY PERSONNEL SUPPORT SERVICES - Army Community Services [ACS] - "ONE STOP", BLDGS 200 201 204 220 222 AND 223 PSF			PR-132-72	
317	041	1972-1973	BARRACKS IMPROVEMENTS, WAC [Women's Army Corps] BILLETS, Bldgs 607 608 617 & 200 AREA PSF			PR-153-72	
317	042	1967-1975	POST EXCHANGE MAIN RETAIL STORE,  PSF [Photos] [Oversize separated]			PR-165-72  PN-4790-70-0014	
317	043	1972 circa	POST EXCHANGE [PX], PSF BLDG 605 [Photos]			PR-165-72	
317	044	1972-1973	RENOVATE CRISSY FIELD TOWER AND CONSTRUCTION OF ELECTRICAL EQUIPMENT Building,   600 AREA PSF, CRISSY FIELD AIRCRAFT OPERATIONS [CANCELLED] [Oversize separated]			PR-171-72	
318	001	1972	REQUEST FLOOR CALCULATION LOADING, FIRST FLOOR, SOUTH END PSF FOSC BLDG 1219 [Oversize separated]			PR-179-72	
318	002	1972	ROAD REPAIR AND PAVING MACARTHUR AVENUE, FERNANDEZ STREET, EL POLIN LOOP PSF [Oversize separated]			PR-181-72	
318	003	1972	CONSTRUCT BIKE PATH AT PSF AND FOBK [Microfiche] [Oversize separated]			PR-192-72	
318	004	1971-1978	Sidewalks & curbs - Pour concrete pad for placement of 155mm cannon, 525TH MILITARY GROUP  BLDG 1201 FOSC			PR-1723-72	
318	005	1972-1973	INSTALLATION OF WIRE SERVICE AND NEW DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM FOR COMMUNICATION VAN IN MOTOR POOL, PSF BLDG 361 [NOW 1750 AREA], 6211TH POST SIGNAL SECTION			PR-2114-72	
318	006	1974	Replacement of Fluoride Feeder & Components, Bldg 572, Main Reservoir FOBK			PR-3129-72	
318	007	1975	CONCRETE RETAINING WALL FOR EROSION CONTROL, PSF 800 AREA, FAMILY HOUSING			PR-3380-72	
318	008	1972	ELECTRICAL MODIFICATIONS FOBK MARINA,  BLDG 679			PR-3416-72	
318	009	1973	KITCHEN IMPROVEMENTS AT NIKE SITE SF-51 MESS HALL, PACIFICA			PR-1057-73	
318	010	1972	RECONSTRUCTION OF GREENS AND TEES AT THE PRESIDIO ARMY GOLF CLUB [Presidio Golf Course], PSF  300 AREA [Oversize separated]			PR-1404-73	
318	011	1972	ALTERATIONS TO STAFF DUTY OFFICE AND FIRST FLOOR HALLWAY, BLDG 38  PSF			PR-1993-73	
318	012	1972-1974	BLDG 105 MODIFICATIONS FOR TROOP RECREATION AREA - Install window locks, flood lights, fluorescent lighting & outlets, PSF			PR-2047-73	
318	013	1973	Chemical Cleaning & Acid Treatment of 3 Water Tube Boilers, PSF Bldg 1040, LAMC Annex Boiler Plant			PR-2323-73	
318	014	1973	REPLACE SERVICE ENTRANCE AND REWIRING OF CIRCUITS, BLDG 51,  PSF FAMILY QUARTERS [Oversize separated]			PR-2485-73	
318	015	1966-1973	STRUCTURAL REPAIR, BLDG 69 PSF, Enlisted Men's Service Club [Photos & Microfiche] [Oversize separated]			PR-2512-73	
318	016		Cross reference sheet for PR-1614-74			PR-2533-73	
318	017	1973	SYNTHETIC SURFACING LATEX COMPOSITION POLYVINYL CHLORIDE [PVC] POLYMER AND GAME COURTS SURFACING OF MISCELLANEOUS BLDGS,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR LGH			PR-2535-73	
318	018	1973	MODIFY BLDG 201 FOR MOVEMENT OF POST MESSAGE CENTER AND PUBLICATIONS, PSF			PR-4200-73	
318	019	1973	INSTALL SIX SUMP PUMPS AT NIKE SITE SF-88, FOBR			PR-4244-73	
318	020	1973	INSTALL INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM AND SECURITY DOORS, PSF BLDG 649,  ARMS ROOM INDOOR RIFLE RANGE, U.S. ARMY RESERVE CENTER [USARC] [Oversize separated]			PR-4263-73	
318	021	1973	INSTALL SECURITY BARS & SCREENS AND OTHER REPAIRS & RENOVATIONS, PSF BLDG 2,  Presidio ARMY MUSEUM			PR-4926-73	
318	022	1973-1974	INSTALL 100,000 GALLON SETTLING TANK, PUMP, AND PIPING, WATER TREATMENT PLANT, BLDG 352 PSF [WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PROGRAM]			PR-5113-73	
318	023	1973	INSTALL PIPING FROM WATER SOFTENERS TO SANITARY SEWER LAUNDRY,  BLDG 1047 LAMC [POLLUTION CONTROL]			PR-5114-73	
318	024	1973	INSTALL 5,000  GALLON Settlement TANK & Pump & PIPING, SWIMMING POOL, PSF BLDG 1151 [POLLUTION CONTROL]			PR-5115-73	
318	025	1974	INSTALL PUMP AND PIPING FOR Surge TANK BOILER PLANT, BLDG 1040 LAMC			PR-5116-73	
318	026	1973	INSTALL GREASE & OIL INTERCEPTOR AT WASH RACK to prevent DISCHARGE INTO SANITARY SEWER, AUTO CRAFT SHOP, BLDG 662  PSF  [POLLUTION CONTROL]			PR-5117-73	
318	027	1973-1974	INSTALL OIL INTERCEPTOR AT VEHICLE WASH RACK AND DISCHARGE WASTE INTO SANITARY SEWER, 91ST DIVISION,  BLDG 979   PSF, USAR EQUIPMENT SHOP [POLLUTION CONTROL] [CANCELLED]			PR-5118-73	
318	028	1973	MODIFICATION OF BUILDINGS FOR RELOCATION OF 6TH U.S. Army Headquarters FOR OPERATION STEADFAST, PSF BLDGS 35 38 39			PR-5338-73	
318	029	1973	REHABILITATE BLDG 201 for DRUG ABUSE CENTER, PSF			PR-5549-73	
318	030	1973-1975	PROVIDE WALK FOR GOLDEN GATE PROMENADE CRISSY FIELD, 600 AREA; REPAIR & REPLACE SIDEWALKS, GUTTERS, & CURBS			PR-1614-74  PR-2533-73	
318	031	1973	REHABILITATE THE HARBORCRAFT PIERS, HORSESHOE BAY, FOBK			PR-2089-74	
318	032	1973	IMPROVEMENT TO PSF BLDG M-11 FOR USE BY COCOAS [Oversize separated]			PR-2133-74  PR-1316-70	
318	033	1974-1975	INSTALL KITCHEN EQUIPMENT AND VENT DUCTS for FOOD SERVICE Equipment,  BLDG 101 PSF			PR-2564-74	
318	034	1974-1979	INSTALL TRAFFIC SIGNALS AT PRESIDIO Boulevard, LINCOLN BOULEVARD, AND LETTERMAN DRIVE, PSF [NOT COMPLETED]			PR-2569-74	
318	035	1974	SECURITY IMPROVEMENT TO POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] STATIONS, PSF Bldg 637 AND FOBK Bldg 515 [T-515], FOSC			PR-2744-74	
318	036	1966-1974	INSTALL POWER MONITORS FOR CONSOLE, BLDG 218,  FIRE STATION PSF [Oversize separated]			PR-2992-74	
318	037	1974	MODIFICATION OF AVGAS TANK TO MOGAS FUEL SYSTEM PIPING,  BLDG 637  PSF; Installation of Concrete Ramps & loading area at Fort Point Station [FOPO] [Oversize separated]			PR-3254-74	
318	038-039	1974-1980	CONCRETE STEP CONSTRUCTION ON HILL BETWEEN BLDG 211 CAFETERIA AND Bldg 605 POST EXCHANGE [PX], PSF [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]			PR-3419-74	
318	040	1970-1974	Repair overhead crane, PSF Bldg 924, Field Maintenance			PR-3459-74	
318	041	1974	PAVE PARKING AREA KNOWN AS  "DUST BOWL" NEAR BLDG 69  PSF			PR-3511-74	
318	042	1974-1975	MODIFY LATRINES IN FOBK YACHT CLUB Shop area, BLDGS 212 646 [Oversize separated]			PR-3566-74	
318	043	1974-1975	INSTALL PRESSURE REDUCING STATION, LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER [LAMC], BLDGS 558 1100			PR-3581-74	
318	044	1974-1975	REPAIRS TO BLDG 1206 FOSC, PSF [Oversize separated]			PR-3667-74	
318	045	1974	INSTALL 2 SINKS AND  ELECTRICAL OUTLETS, PSF  BLDG 668,  LETTERMAN ARMY INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH [LAIR] ANIMAL LABORATORY			PR-3970-74	
318	046	1974	INSTALL AND RELOCATE ELECTRICAL RECEPTACLES AND PANEL SWITCH BOX  AT PSF BLDG 1205 MESS HALL, 402ND MP COMPANY [Oversize separated]			PR-1002-75	
318	047	1974-1975	REPAIR OF PIERS,  HORSESHOE COVE  FOBK			PR-1167-75	
318	048	1974	INSTALL VAPOR RECOVERY SYSTEM at GASOLINE DISPENSING POINT, BLDG 1221  FOSC [ALSO PSF BLDGS 637 AND FOBK Bldg 515; POLLUTION CONTROL]			PR-1221-75	
318	049	1974-1975	INSTALL GARDEN SHOP ROOF,  POST EXCHANGE [PX] NO. 3,  BLDG 609  PSF [4790-75-014] [Oversize separated]			PR-1245-75  PN-4790-75-014	
318	050	1974	RELOCATE ELECTRIC OUTLET TO FLOOR, BLDG 50  PSF, MORAGA ROOM			PR-1264-75	
318	051	1974-1976	CONSTRUCT CONCRETE RAMPS AT ENTRANCES to ARMED FORCES COURIER STATION,  BLDG 222  PSF			PR-1627-75	
318	052	1974	RELOCATE SECURITY FEATURES FROM LAMC BLDG 1009 TO BLDG 1201 FOSC			PR-1656-75	
318	053	1974	REPAIR SUCTION PIPE AT LAKE PUMP AND REPLACE SCREEN, 300 Area			PR-1658-75	
318	054	1973	CONSTRUCT TWO CELLS, PROVOST MARSHAL'S Office, BLDG 558  PSF			PR-1709-75	
318	055	1973-1975	INSTALL AIR-CONDITIONING AND ELECTRICAL MODIFICATION FOR UNIVAC 9400,  BLDG 34,  PSF TELECOMMUNICATIONS COMPUTER SYSTEM INSTALLATION [Oversize separated]			PR-1713-75	
318	056	1974	REPAIR BUILDING T-215, BUS STATION, PSF			PR-1937-75	
318	057	1974	REQUEST SURVEY ON FLOOR & RAMP STRENGTH, MARS [Military Affiliate Radio System] WAREHOUSE, BLDG 562 FOBK LOADING DOCKS, Relocate MARS warehouse			PR-1947-75	
318	058	1974	INSTALL SAFETY COMBINATION SHOWER OUTSIDE POL [Petroleum, Oil, & Lubricants] STATION, BLDG 637  PSF			PR-2116-75	
318	059	1975-1976	INSTALL NEW HEATING SYSTEM IN BLDGS 1202 1203 1204 1205 1206 1207 1208 1217 1218  PSF [Photos] [Oversize separated] [Folder 1/3]	58-802 [contract #]		PR-2158-75	
318	060	1975-1979	INSTALL HEATING SYSTEM IN BLDGS 1202 1208 1217 1218 PSF [Folder 2/3]	58-802 [contract #]		PR-2158-75	
318	061	1976-1977	INSTALL NEW HEATING SYSTEM IN BLDGS 1202 1203 1204 1205 1206 1207 1208 1217 1218  PSF [Oversize separated] [Folder 3/3]	58-802 [contract #]		PR-2158-75	
318	062-063	1976	REPLACE HEATING SYSTEMS,  PSF Bldgs 1203 1204 [2 FOLDERS]	58-834 58-835 [contract nos.]		PR-2158-75	
319	001	1976	INSTALL NEW HEATING SYSTEM AT BLDG 1205 PSF	58-836 [contract #]		PR-2158-75	
319	002	1976	INSTALL NEW HEATING SYSTEM AT BLDG 1206 PSF	58-837 [contract #]		PR-2158-75	
319	003	1974	MODIFICATION FOR RESERVES AND NATIONAL GUARD OFFICES, BLDG 38 PSF			PR-2186-75	
319	004	1974	INSTALL FUME HOOD in SCIENCE LAB, ARMY EDUCATION CENTER, BLDG 1216 PSF			PR-2198-75	
319	005	1974	REPAIR AND MODIFY SANITARY SEWER, PSF  BLDGS 1259 & 1278 to Manhole #11-52			PR-2435-75	
319	006	1974	BUILD 3 PRIVATE OFFICE FACILITIES FOR TRIAL COUNSEL JUDGE ADVOCATE, BLDG 223 PSF			PR-2507-75	
319	007	1975	RENOVATE BLDG 1213 FOR USE AS ARMS STORAGE FACILITY,  PSF [CANCELLED] [Oversize separated]			PR-2509-75	
319	008	1975	EXTEND FENCE Surrounding VEHICLE PARKING Area & Maintenance BLDG 1752; 490TH SIGNAL COMPANY/ 6211TH USAG, PSF			PR-2773-75	
319	009	1975	REPLACE BULB-TYPE LIGHTS WITH FLUORESCENT LIGHT FIXTURES, FOBK BLDG 405, Recruiting Office, 91st Division			PR-2777-75	
319	010	1975	PROVIDE NEW WELL AREA AND FRESHWATER PUMP & METER AREA, 300 Area PSF, Presidio GOLF Course			PR-2790-75	
319	011	1975	REPLACE FOUNDATIONS UNDER ADDITIONS in REAR OF PSF QTRS 954 955 956 957 958 959 960 961 962 963 964, PILOTS' HOUSES [Oversize separated]			PR-2791-75	
319	012	1976	REPLACE ROCK DRAINAGE DITCH WITH CONCRETE DITCH, VICINITY of BLDGS 377 378 379, FAMILY HOUSING, WASHINGTON BOULEVARD, PSF			PR-2794-75	
319	013		Cross reference sheet for PR-2843-76			PR-2886-75	
319	014	1974	PLACE 188 FLAG POLE HOLDERS ON LOMBARD STREET AND LINCOLN BOULEVARD from the Lombard Gate to the center of the PSF, BICENTENNIAL PLAN			PR-2904-75	
319	015	1977-1979	REROOF  BLDG 317 ON PIER 1,  FOMA			PR-2995-75	
319	016	1975	UPGRADE OVERLOADED TRANSFORMER AT ARMY EDUCATION CENTER AND BARRACKS, PSF  BLDGS 1216 1217 [Oversize separated]			PR-3078-75	
319	017	1975-1976	RENOVATION OF KITCHEN FOR MOVE OF PRESIDIO NCO [Non-Commissioned Officers'] & ENLISTED CLUB INTO Building, PSF BLDG 135			PR-3090-75	
319	018	1975-1976	MULTIPLE RENOVATION AND REPAIR PROJECTS NCO [Non-Commissioned Officers'] & ENLISTED CLUB,  BLDG 135  PSF			PR-3090-75	
319	019	1975	MODIFICATIONS TO POWER SYSTEM, NCO [Non-commissioned Officers'] CLUB, PSF BLDG 135 [Oversize separated]			PR-3090-75	
319	020	1975	INSTALL PREFABRICATED WIRE MESH CAGING IN Physical SECURITY ARMS ROOM, FOBK  BLDG T-533  [INFO ON BLDG 615 USE]			PR-3127-75	
319	021	1975-1977	REPLACE ELECTRICAL SERVICE DROPS, CONDUCTORS, PANELS, AND TRANSFORMERS,  700 AREA  PSF Family Housing			PR-3176-75	
319	022	1975-1977	REPLACE SERVICE DROPS, CONDUCTORS, PANELS, AND TRANSFORMERS, FAMILY HOUSING,  800 AREA PSF			PR-3177-75	
319	023	1975	REMOVE FENCE ACROSS CRISSY AIRFIELD [Crissy Field], 600 AREA PSF			PR-3321-75	
319	024	1975-1979	MODIFY MOTOR POOL PARKING AREA, PSF BLDG 1351			PR-3325-75	
319	024A	1975	ENCLOSE AREA Around LANAI OF UPSTAIRS with Glass Partitions, BLDG 50  PSF Officer's Club [Oversize separated]			PR-3369-75	
319	025	1975	ELECTRICAL SERVICE TO BATTERY ALEXANDER - BLDG 1356 AND RADAR SITE SF-88C, FOBR BLDGS 1180 1182 1186  [WITH GGNRA] [Oversize separated]			PR-3426-75	
319	026	1975	INSTALL HEATING IN TWO BAYS OF BLDG S-48  PSF			PR-3458-75	
319	027	1975	INSTALL 2 TRAFFIC CONTROLLERS NEAR RODEO LAGOON, FOBR  TREATMENT PLANT [POLLUTION - PUBLIC ACCESS CONTROL]			PR-3495-75	
319	028	1975	FIRE SPRINKLER SYSTEM WATER SUPPLY PIPE REPLACEMENT, PRELIMINARY DESIGN OF CWE "POST EXCHANGE", PSF  BLDG 605 [Oversize separated]			PR-3578-75	
319	029	1975	CONSTRUCT SECURITY FENCE AT EAST WALL OF BLDG 35 FOR TEST SYSTEM MOTOR HOME			PR-3693-75	
319	030	1975	PROCURE AND INSTALL A DISHWASHER IN KITCHEN, BLDG 218, FIRE DEPARTMENT PSF			PR-3734-75	
319	031	1975	INSTALL NEW FLOOR SECTION FOR  LEKTRAFILE, PSF BLDG 37,  CIVILIAN PERSONNEL OFFICE [CPO] [Oversize separated]			PR-3769-75	
319	032	1975-1975	REPLACE STEEL DRAIN PIPE AND CURB & GUTTER, WASHINGTON BOULEVARD BETWEEN PSF Bldgs 1420 AND 1425-B			PR-5111-75	
319	033	1975	ELECTRICAL POWER DISTRIBUTION TIE-IN, 1400 AREA PSF [Oversize separated]			PR-5221-75	
319	034-036	1976	INSTALL NEW HEATING SYSTEM,  BLDGS 1216 1224 PSF [Photos] [3 folders]	58-800 [contract #]		PR-5233-75	
319	037	1976	INSTALLATION OF NEW BOILER AND REPLACEMENT OF HEATING PIPES, INSTALLATION OF NEW CONVECTORS, BLDG 1224  PSF	58-817 [contract #]		PR-5233-75	
319	038	1975	REPAIR LOADING DOCK, BLDG 562  FOBK [PHOTOS]			PR-5251-75	
319	039	1975	REPAIR CEILING AND REPAINT INTERIOR OF THEATER, BLDG 99  PSF, REFURBISH PROJECT			PR-5255-75	
319	040	1975-1976	REPAIR DETERIORATED STONE WALL, LYON Street AND WEST PACIFIC Avenue PSF [PHOTOS] [Oversize separated]			PR-5277-75	
319	041-043	1974-1976	REPAIR HEATING SYSTEM, BLDGS 1050 AND 1051 PSF [Photos] [3 folders]	58-801 [contract #]		PR-7049-75  PR-7049-74	
319	044	1977-1979	REPLACE EXISTING AND INSTALL ADDITIONAL LIGHTING, BLDGS 926 937, 900 AREA  PSF,  VEHICLE MAINTENANCE DIVISION COMPOUND			PR-1076-76	
319	045	1975	INSTALLATION OF KITCHEN VENT FAN, GOLDEN GATE U.S. ARMY RESERVE CENTER [USARC], PSF BLDG 1750 [Oversize separated]			PR-1098-76	
319	046	1976	REPLACE ARMS ROOM DOORS,  BLDG T-533  FOBK			PR-1132-76	
319	047	1975	INSTALL 2 NEW HOISTS, MAIN POST EXCHANGE SERVICE STATION, BLDG 230 [EXCAVATION TIDE WATER & SUBMERGED OIL CONDITIONS]			PR-1367-76	
319	048		Cross reference sheet for PR-1532-77			PR-1532-76	
319	049	1976	CORRECT ELECTRICAL SAFETY DEFICIENCIES, PSF BLDGS 218 268 282 283 284 290 1231 [POLLUTION HAZARD WASTE]			PR-1833-76	
319	050	1975-1979	CONSTRUCT CASHIERS' CAGE, PSF BLDG 227, VEHICLE REGISTRATION SECTION			PR-1855-76	
319	051	1975-1976	PROVIDE SLOPE STABLIZATION AND CHANNEL EROSION  PROTECTION, SOUTH BANK, LOBOS CREEK, VICINITY of PSF BLDG 1750			PR-2106-76	
319	052	1975	INSTALL SIGNAL LIGHT in FRONT OF FIRE HOUSE, PSF BLDG 218			PR-2157-76	
319	053	1975-1976	RELOCATION OF MASON STREET ONTO CRISSY FIELD PSF			PR-2261-76	
319	054	1975-1977	UPGRADE POWER SOURCE - TELEPHONE EXCHANGE,  PSF BLDGS 67 68 [Oversize separated]			PR-2269-76	
319	055	1976-1977	CONSTRUCT AND INSTALL UNDERGROUND OIL STORAGE TANKS NEAR STEAM PLANT, PSF BLDG 1040 [Oversize separated]			PR-2370-76	
319	056	1976	INSTALL 500 GALLON SEPTIC TANK AND LEACH FIELD FOR LATRINES, BLDG 901,  FOBR HORSE STABLES [POLLUTION CONTROL]			PR-2460-76	
319	057	1976-1977	INSTALL SEPTIC TANK at HORSE STABLES,  FOBR Bldg 901			PR-2460-76	
319	058	1976-1978	INSTALL KITCHEN RANGE HOOD WITH EXHAUST FAN, PSF Quarters 1314			PR-2603-76	
319	059	1975	Alterations to Golden Gate USARC AMSA [Area Maintenance Support Activity] Shop 11G, PSF	1501-07		PR-2653-76	
319	060	1976	Alterations to Golden Gate USARC AMSA [Area Maintenance Support Activity] Shop 11G, PSF	1501-07		PR-2653-76	
320	001	1975	RETAINING WALLS AND EROSION CONTROL, FAMILY HOUSING PLAYGROUNDS,  PSF 1500 AREA, Presidio Park Apartment Area; Replace windows in Wherry Housing - 1500 Area PSF			PR-2843-76  PR-2886-75	
320	002	1976-1979	REPLACE HEATING SYSTEM, FINANCE OFFICE,  BLDG 102 PSF [Photos]			PR-2922-76	
320	003	1977	INSTALL FALSE CEILING TO CONSERVE HEAT, PSF  BLDG 1167			PR-2961-76	
320	004	1976	REPLACE DETERIORATED STREET LIGHT FIXTURES AND STANDARDS, 1000 AREA FAMILY HOUSING, TORNEY AVENUE TO EDIE ROAD ON O'REILLY Avenue, PSF			PR-3113-76	
320	005	1976	Upgrade Physical Security of Arms Rooms at 10 Northern California USARCs including FOBK PSF	1501-07		PR-3247-76	
320	006	1975-1976	Upgrade Physical Security at USARCs including FOBK PSF	1501-07		PR-3247-76	
320	007	1976	INSTALL J-SIIDS [Joint Services Interior Intrusion Detection System] INTRUSION DETECTION EQUIPMENT, ARMS ROOM,  BLDGS 1201 1203 1204 1218 1206 1208 1217   PSF			PR-3485-76	
320	008	1976	Primary Lines Modifications: PSF  METERING SYSTEM (ELECTRICAL), BATTERY CAULFIELD ROAD - INSTALL NEW RISER POLE, PSF 1400 AREA [Oversize separated]			PR-3514-76	
320	009	1976	MODIFY BLDG 1218 for Centralized ARMS ROOM, PSF			PR-3944-76	
320	010	1977	REPLACE SEWER LINE FOR ROSENSTOCK FAMILY HOUSING  FOBR [Oversize separated]			PR-4095-76	
320	011	1977-1979	REPLACE EXISTING SEWER, ROSENSTOCK HOUSING FOBR [INFO ON HORSE STABLE SEWAGE]			PR-4095-76	
320	012	1958-1976	REPLACE SEWER LINE AND CONSTRUCT SEPTIC TANK, HORSE STABLES AND RIFLE RANGE, ROSENSTOCK FAMILY HOUSING,  900 AREA  FOBR [COORDINATED WITH MARM AND NPS] [Oversize separated]			PR-4095-76	
320	013	1976	MODIFY BLDG 1648 FOSC			PR-4178-76	
320	014	1976	EXTEND FENCING ALONG SHERIDAN AVENUE, FAMILY QTRS 127 128 PSF			PR-4408-76	
320	015	1976	EXTEND PARTITION TO CEILING, BLDG 223 PSF, JUDGE ADVOCATE OFFICE			PR-4461-76	
320	016	1976	MODIFICATION TO KITCHEN AT FOMA OFFICERS' CLUB FOR FIRE PROTECTION DEFICIENCY, FOMA Bldg 1			PR-4499-76	
320	017	1976-1979	CORRECT FIRE PROTECTION DEFICIENCIES,  BLDG 1  FOMA, Officers' Club			PR-4499-76	
320	018	1976	MODIFY BUILDING,  PSF BLDG 67	1509-06		PR-4509-76	
320	019	1976	REFURBISH EXTERIOR & repair porches of Presidio ARMY MUSEUM TO RESTORE TO ORIGINAL CONDITION, PSF BLDG T-2			PR-4782-76	
320	020	1976	CORRECT ALL POWER AND FIRE ALARMS, BLDGS 1351 1353 1355,  CIRCUIT INFRACTIONS, FOBK FOBR FOCR [BBC], PACIFIC TELEPHONE [Oversize separated]			PR-4831-76	
320	021	1977	CHECK CAPACITY OF HOIST SUPPORT BEAM AND FLOOR LOADING OF LOFT,  BLDG 934  PSF			PR-5050-76	
320	022	1976-1977	REPAIR AND REPLACE STAIRS AND PORCH OVERHANG,  FOBK BLDGS 603 TO 631			PR-5078-76	
320	023	1976	PROVIDE FORCED AIR HEATING SYSTEM FOR OFFICES IN CHAPEL BASEMENT, BLDG 130  PSF			PR-5115-76	
320	024	1977	REPLACE DETERIORATED UNDERGROUND HIGH VOLTAGE FEEDER, 900 AREA PSF, LINCOLN Boulevard			PR-5117-76	
320	025	1977-1980	INSTALL LIGHT FIXTURES, SWITCHES, AND OUTLETS for CONTINUOUS POWER & SAFETY of TOXIC CHEMICAL Storage AND EQUIPMENT TESTING, PSF BLDG 1777			PR-5160-76	
320	026	1972-1980	MODIFICATIONS AND INSTALLATIONS, LAMC BLDGS 1012 1100	58-845 [contract #]		PR-8635-76	
320	027	1977-1980	REPAIR PORCHES, STEPS, AND FOUNDATION, FAMILY HOUSING,  100 AREA, Quarters 124 125 126			PR-9000-76	
320	028	1977-1980	REPLACE BACK PORCHES AND POSTS FOR DECK,  1500 AREA: PSF Bldgs 1532 1542 1546 1549 1550 1552 1557 1558 1562 1566 1568 1570 1574 1576			PR-9006-76	
320	029	1977	REPAIR OVERHANG, CORNICE, GUTTERS, & DOWNSPOUTS, BLDG 1339 PSF			PR-9015-76	
320	030	1977	REPLACE STONE WALL AND STEPS, CHAPEL FOBK			PR-9047-76	
320	031	1977-1980	REPLACE GUTTERS AND DOWNSPOUTS, FAMILY HOUSING, PSF BLDGS 51 56 57 58 59 64 65			PR-9090-76	
320	032	1977-1978	MCA [Military Construction, Army] FAMILY HOUSING SURVEY of ROOF DEFICIENCIES, PSF 700 Area, 800 Area, 1200 Area, 1400 Area, & 1700 AREA, FOBK 500 AREA, & FOBR 800 AREA			PR-9129-76	
320	033	1976-1978	REPAINT AND RESURFACE TENNIS COURT FOMA [COMPLIANCE ACTION] [Oversize separated]			PR-9325-76	
320	034	1977-1979	INSTALL SECURITY DEVICES, PSF BLDGS 48 49 50; INSTALL ROOF OVER ICE MACHINES, PSF BLDG 50			PR-1017-77	
320	035	1976-1977	REPLACE 4-inch SEWER LINE WITH 6-inch SEWER LINE TO PREVENT BACKFLOW,  BLDG 69 PSF			PR-1027-77	
320	036	1976-1979	INSTALL DRAIN LINE AND GROUND VAPOR RECOVERY TANKS, FUEL STATION, PSF BLDG 637			PR-1082-77	
320	037	1977-1979	INSTALL 2 SEWER MANHOLES NEAR PSF BLDGS 223 1028			PR-1174-77	
320	038	1977	CONSTRUCT CONCRETE SLAB BEHIND PSF BLDG 1524			PR-1217-77	
320	039	1976-1977	INSTALL TEMPORARY ELECTRIC METERS TO SPOT CHECK CONSUMPTION,  VARIOUS FAMILY HOUSING UNITS			PR-1251-77  PR-9305-77  PR-9306-77  PR-9307-77  PR-9308-77  PR-9310-77	
320	040	1977-1978	REPLACE SUBMERSIBLE SLUDGE PUMP,  BLDG 1769 PSF			PR-1336-77	
320	041	1977-1979	INSTALL LOW FLOW & LOW PRESSURE  WATER METERS, PSF BLDGS 1780 1783 1784 1785 1788 1789, PSF 316 319 348 GOLF COURSE, FOBK Bldgs 577 671			PR-1377-77	
320	042	1977-1979	INSTALL AND CONNECT SPRINKLER SYSTEM, Presidio GOLF COURSE, PSF			PR-1384-77	
320	043	1978-1979	INSTALL BYPASS FEEDERS FOR CHEMICAL TREATMENT OF STEAM HEATING EQUIPMENT, BLDGS 2 924 1387 PSF			PR-1435-77	
320	044	1977	Extend & Relocate Fencing: EXTEND AREA OF Quarters 516, EXTEND FENCE TO GUARD RAIL PRESIDIO BOULEVARD, & RELOCATE FENCING - BROADWAY GATE AND GATE FROM CRISSY FIELD TO SCHAFFER ROAD			PR-1532-77  PR-1532-76	
320	045	1977	REPLACE HOT WATER TANK AND SYSTEM, PSF BLDG 1047, HOSPITAL LAUNDRY			PR-1552-77	
320	046	1977-1978	REPLACE DOORS TO CORRECT FIRE DEFICIENCIES,  BLDG 1299, LOG CABIN PSF			PR-1582-77	
320	047	1977-1979	REPAIR LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER [LAMC] INCINERATOR, BLDG 1065			PR-1624-77	
320	048	1977	REPAIR AND REPLACE PUMP WELL NO. 2 TO ENSURE PSF ADEQUATE WATER SUPPLY, PSF BLDG 1784			PR-1632-77	
320	049	1977	EXTEND SIDEWALK FOR PEDESTRIAN SAFETY, EAST SIDE of PSF BLDG 220			PR-1690-77	
320	050	1978-1979	INSTALL HAND PUMP, BLDG 637, FUEL STATION PSF			PR-1700-77	
320	051	1978-1979	CONSTRUCT FLAME RESISTANT SHEDS FOR STORAGE of VOLATILE PESTICIDE AND HERBICIDE, ENTOMOLOGY PLOT, PSF BLDG 269			PR-1718-77	
320	052	1977-1979	REPAIR SIDEWALKS AND FENCES,  1500 AREA, FAMILY HOUSING PSF			PR-2135-77	
320	053	1977	REPAIR SAFETY HAZARD TO CORRECT EROSION PROBLEM, 1500 AREA FAMILY HOUSING, PSF Bldgs 678 1510 1516 1528 1580			PR-2322-77	
320	054	1977	REPAIR SIDEWALK & FENCE  AND CONSTRUCT RETAINING WALL, PSF 1500 AREA, PSF Bldgs 1508 1509 1510			PR-2459-77	
320	055	1976-1977	REQUEST DRAWINGS FOR OVERNIGHT CAMPER TRAILER PARK  FOBK			PR-3006-77	
320	056-057	1976	GYMNASTIC WEIGHT ROOM ADDITION, POST GYMNASIUM, BLDG 63  PSF [Photos] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	77-NFC-06 [contract #]		PR-3064-77	
321	001	1977-1979	REPLACE AND REPAIR ROOF CORNICES, GUTTERS, DOWNSPOUTS, & PORCHES, BLDG 42  PSF			PR-3113-77	
321	002	1977	CONSTRUCT PHYSICAL TRAINING FIELD, FOSC 1200 Area			PR-3166-77	
321	003	1978	REMOVE PROJECTILES FROM MARINA GATE, PSF 200 AREA [DECLARED HISTORICAL PROPERTIES; MOVED TO Presidio Army MUSEUM, Bldg 2]			PR-3285-77	
321	004	1977	RELOCATE HOT WATER BOOSTER AND INSTALL DISHWASHER FROM BLDG 1331 TO BLDG 1299 LOG CABIN, PSF			PR-3368-77	
321	005	1977	INSTALL WATER SUPPLY LINES AND DRAIN SYSTEM, BLDG 122, POST CRAFTS SHOP PSF			PR-3457-77	
321	006	1978-1979	INSTALL CIRCUITS FOR ELECTRIC OUTLETS  FOR BATTERY CHARGES, PSF BLDGS 663 667 1185 1163 1470, CENTRAL AMMUNITION MAGAZINE FOSC			PR-3469-77	
321	007	1978-1979	INSTALL FIBERGLASS COVERING OVER PATIO, PSF BLDG 1299, NCO [Non-commissioned Officers'] CLUB,  LOG CABIN			PR-3502-77	
321	008	1977	INSTALL BREAKER CIRCUITS FOR CENTRAC COMPUTER WORK STATION AND REMOVE TROLLEY DUCT, PSF BLDG 34 [FLOOR ALTERATIONS]			PR-3507-77	
321	009	1977-1978	ELECTRICAL AND MAINTENANCE WORK, PSF Bldg T-2, Presidio ARMY MUSEUM			PR-3548-77	
321	010	1977-1979	INSTALL PERMANENT RAMPS & REPLACE WINDOW & DOOR, PSF  BLDGS 1470 AND 1471, CENTRAL MAGAZINE, FOSC			PR-3560-77	
321	011	1977	FEASIBILITY STUDY - SURVEY INSTALLATION OF 10-TON CAPACITY CRANE, BLDG 935  PSF		AD-01787-1	PR-3587-77	
321	012	1977-1979	MODIFY PSF BLDG 135 for HANDICAPPED ACCESSIBILITY, RECREATION CENTER			PR-3591-77	
321	013	1976	PHYSICAL SECURITY MAINTENANCE, BLDGS 1451 1456, BATTERY CAULFIELD PSF [Oversize separated]			PR-4010-77  PR-3394-72	
321	014	1976	INSTALL LIGHTING AND REPAIR FENCE FOR SAFETY AND SECURITY, BATTERY CAULFIELD			PR-4010-77	
321	015	1977-1978	INSTALL DROPPED CEILING, Acoustical tile, & PANELING in DAY ROOM, First floor,  PSF BLDG 1206			PR-4177-77	
321	016	1977	REPAIR RAMP - MOTOR POOL, PSF BLDG 1355			PR-4187-77	
321	017	1976-1977	RECONSTRUCT 18 ROTTED FINGER PIERS  FOBK			PR-6084-77	
321	018	1977-1980	RENOVATE BLDG 1230, PSF			PR-6098-77	
321	019	1979	CONSTRUCT HANDICAP Access RAMP, BLDG 223 PSF			PR-6216-77	
321	020	1977	INSTALL PARTITION AND TWO DOORS, PSF BLDG 38, EMERGENCY OPERATIONS CENTER			PR-6258-77	
321	021	1977	MODIFY OFFICERS' CLUB, FOMA BLDG 1			PR-6273-77	
321	022	1977	VARIOUS REPAIRS INCLUDING INSTALL DROP CEILING & LIGHT SWITCH on west end of Building, BLDG 1169 PSF			PR-6286-77	
321	023	1977	FEASIBILITY STUDY, SURVEY RELOCATION OF 6-FOOT SECTIONS OF NON-LOAD BEARING WALL in BASEMENT, FOBK BLDG 636 - MAIL ROOM			PR-6372-77	
321	024	1976-1978	INSTALL NEW COMPRESSOR FOR PROSTHETIC DEVICES, LAMC ORTHOPEDIC SERVICES, BLDG 1051			PR-7026-77  PR-7036-77	
321	025	1977	RENOVATE 4 ROOMS FOR NEW HOSPITAL USAGE  LAMC, JUDGE ADVOCATE, PSF BLDG 1013 [Oversize separated]			PR-7054-77	
321	026	1977	REPLACE PATHOLOGICAL INCINERATOR,  BLDG 1065,  LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER [LAMC]			PR-7112-77	
321	027	1977	REPLACE COLUMNS AND CEILING TILE, PSF BLDG 654, CRISSY FIELD GUARD HOUSE			PR-9237-77	
321	028	1977-1980	REPLACE STAIR TREADS, BLDG 398 AND REPLACE DECK ROOF, BLDG 314 PSF			PR-9239-77	
321	029	1977-1980	REPLACE DOOR HARDWARE, PSF  BLDGS 661 AND 663			PR-9255-77	
321	030		Cross reference sheet for PR-1251-77			PR-9305-77  PR-9306-77  PR-9307-77  PR-9308-77  PR-9310-77	
321	031	1977-1979	INSTALL ELECTRIC METERS, FAMILY HOUSING FOMA			PR-9319-77	
321	032	1977-1979	INSTALL EXHAUST FAN,  BLDG 1065, CONTAMINATED WASTE INCINERATOR PSF			PR-1045-78	
321	033	1978	INSTALL HOT WATER BOOSTER & REMOVE HEATER, BLDG 101-A  PSF			PR-1136-78	
321	034	1978	REMODEL DINING FACILITY, PSF BLDG 1208 - Add dropped ceiling & paneling			PR-1485-78	
321	035	1978	INSTALL GATE, GORGAS ENTRANCE PSF - swing gate with lock latch assembly & chain-link fence			PR-1544-78	
321	036	1978	REPLACE SEWAGE EJECTORS TO PREVENT SEWAGE IN San Francisco BAY, PSF BLDGS 940 1181 1153			PR-2138-78	
321	037	1978	MODIFICATION OF LAUNDRY  STEAM SYSTEM TO OPERATE EQUIPMENT, PSF BLDG 1047			PR-2148-78	
321	038	1978	CONSTRUCT 6-inch WATER LINE from BLDG 1040 to available City of San Francisco water delivery point outside PSF boundary			PR-2446-78	
321	039	1978	PROVIDE 12-inch C.I. [cast-iron] PIPE FROM BLDG 72 PUMP HOUSE TO MAIN RESERVOIR BLDG 313, PSF			PR-2447-78	
321	040	1978	INSTALL BACKWASH PUMP  AND FEED LINE, BLDG 1773,  PSF WATER TREATMENT PLANT			PR-2448-78	
321	041	1978	Floor loading & Fork lift activity, SAFE LOAD CAPACITY, STRUCTURAL STUDY, Bldg 1184 PSF			PR-2579-78	
321	042	1978	INSTALL VENTILATION, BLDG 926,  PSF PAINT BOOTH [INDUSTRIAL HYGIENE SURVEY]			PR-2968-78	
321	043	1978-1979	INSTALL PIPES IN HEATING SYSTEMS IN SECURE CONFERENCE ROOMS, PSF BLDG 35			PR-3062-78	
321	044	no date	Manpower survey report, Schedule X, Project Lists  [List of  Work Orders]		Various		
321	045	no date	Summary of completed contracts [List of work orders]		Various		
321	046	no date	Listing of Project Officers or Teams assigned to Painting - Interior, Exterior, Trim, & Reroofing - PSF FOBK USARCs  [List of Work Orders]		Various		
321	047-048	1910-1970c	BUILDING FILE LIST AND MAPS, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR [List of Post Requests & other project numbers - Project dates 1910-1970] [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]			Various	
321	049	1930-1972	PLAN & BUILDING DRAWING INVENTORY MASTER FILE,   PSF [List of Post Requests & other project numbers - Project dates 1930-1970]			Various	
321	050	1964-1967	Record book: Work Orders & MSOs [Minor Service Orders], Sign Shop: 1964 to 1967 PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA [List of Post Requests & other project numbers - Project dates 1964-1967]			Various	
321	051	1965-1977	RETIRED Engineering PROJECTS [List of Post Requests - Project dates 1965-1977]			Various	
321	052	1966-1979	DRAWINGS LIST, FY-68 through FY-76  [List of Post Requests - Project dates 1968-1979]			Various	
321	053	1968-1969	Record book: Work Orders & MSOs [Minor Service Orders], Sign Shop: 1968, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA [List of Post Requests & other project numbers - Project dates 1968-1969]			Various	
321	054	1970-1993	Summaries of Completed Contracts (Box Inventories) [List of Contracts, Work Orders, and Post Requests - Project dates 1970-1993]	Various	Various	Various	
321	055	1971	OMAR [OPERATION AND MAINTENANCE ARMY RESERVE] PROJECT DATA, FY-72, PSF  LGH  FOBK [List of Post Requests - Project dates 1967-1972]			Various	
321	056	1971	OMAR [OPERATION AND MAINTENANCE ARMY RESERVE] PROJECT DATA, FY-72, PSF  FOBK  FOBR  LGH  FOSC [List of Post Requests - Project dates 1967-1972]			Various	
321	057	1971	Installation Project List, 6th U.S. Army Project Program, FY-72, PSF [List of Post Requests - Project dates 1967-1972]			Various	
321	058	1971	OMAR [OPERATION AND MAINTENANCE ARMY RESERVE] PROJECT DATA, FY-72, PSF  FOBR - 6th U.S. Army Project Program [List of Post Requests - Project dates 1968-1972]			Various	
321	059	1971	OMAR [OPERATION AND MAINTENANCE ARMY RESERVE] PROJECT DATA, FY-72, USARC Reno, Concord, San Pablo, Mountain View, San Jose, Stockton, PSF, FOCR, FOBR, LGH [List of Post Requests - Project dates 1968-1972]			Various	
321	060	1971-1973	Record book: J/O [Job Orders] & MSOs [Minor Service Orders], Sign Shop: January 1971 to October 1973, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA [List of other project numbers - Project dates 1971-1973]				
321	061	1972	Installation Project List, FY-73,  PSF & USARC San Pablo, Concord, Reno, San Jose, Mountain View, Chico, Stockton [List of Post Requests - Project dates 1969-1973]			Various	
322	001-002	1972-1977	PURCHASE REQUEST LOG, FY-73 through FY-77 [List of Post Requests & other project numbers - Project dates 1970-1977]  [2 folders]			Various	
322	003	1973-1976	Record book: J/O [Job Orders] & MSOs [Minor Service Orders], Sign Shop: October 1973 to March 1976, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA [List of other project numbers - Project dates 1973-1976]				
322	004-006	1975-1985	Solicitations & RFP [Request for Proposal] Log Books, FY-76 through FY-85 [List of Contracts - Project dates 1975-1985] [3 folders]	Various			
322	007-008	1975-1985	CONTRACT & Job Order REGISTER LOG BOOKS, FY-76 through FY-86,  [List of Contracts - Project dates 1975-1985] [Oversize separated]  [2 Folders]	Various			
322	009	1976	Proposed FY-77 BMAR [Backlog of Maintenance & Repair] Project List, PSF & FOBK USARC [List of Post Requests - Project dates 1975-1976]			Various	
322	010	1976-1980	Record book: J/O [Job Orders] & MSOs [Minor Service Orders], Sign Shop: March 1976 to August 1980, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA [List of Work Orders & other project numbers - Project dates 1976-1980]		Various		
322	011	1977	Construction Progress Report, PSF [List of Contracts & Post Requests - Project dates 1970-1977]	Various		Various	
322	012	1977 circa	List of Projects by Post Request [List of Post Requests - Project dates 1971-1977]			Various	
322	013	1979-1980	COMMANDER'S CONSTRUCTION STATUS BROCHURE, MCA [Military Construction, Army] & MCAR [Military Construction, Army Reserve] Program Project Listings, PSF [List of other project numbers - Project dates 1979-1986]				
322	014	1979-1982	FAMILY HOUSING PROJECT Status, PSF  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1977-1983]		Various		
322	015	1979-1982	PG&E Summary of Accounts - Utility Contracts - PSF, FOMA, LAMC, FOSC [List of Contracts - Project dates 1979-1982]	Various			
322	016-017	1980-1982	FACILITIES ENGINEERING ANNUAL WORK PLAN, FY-82; Annual Contract Specifications; Project Progress Reports; Design Work Schedule [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1980-1982] [2 folders]		Various		
322	018	1980-1984	Record book: J/O [Job Orders] & MSOs [Minor Service Orders], Sign Shop: August 1980 to December 1984, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1980-1984]		Various		
322	019-020	1980-1987	WORK ORDER LIST - 87 CROSS REFERENCE LIST [List of Work Orders - Project dates circa 1980-1987] [2 folders]		Various		
322	021	1980-1987	DEH [Directorate of Engineering & Housing] PROJECT LOG,   FY-83 THROUGH FY-88  [List of Contracts & Work Orders - Project dates 1980-1988]	Various	Various		
322	022-023	1980-1988	SCHEDULE FOR ES BRANCH [Space Management],  FY-88  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1980-1988] [2 folders]		Various		
322	024-025	1980-1989	Project LISTS & INFORMATION [List of Contracts, Work Orders, & other project numbers - Project dates 1980-1989] [2 folders]	Various	Various		
323	001	1980-1991	EPS [EP&S-Engineering Plans & Services] PROJECT FILES LISTING & PROJECT/PLANS FILES INFO; Use of EP&S Plans & Map Repository; Schedules of drawings [List of Contracts, Work Orders, & Post Requests - Project dates 1968-1991]	Various	Various	Various	
323	002-004	1980-1992	3 RECORD BOOKS: M.S.O. [2 books] & I.J.O. [Individual Job Orders] [1 book]  [List of Work Orders & other project numbers - Project dates 1980-1992] [3 folders]		Various		
323	005	1981-1982	ANNUAL WORK PLAN, FY-82, PSF  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1981-1982]		Various		
323	006-007	1981-1983	CONTRACT PROGRESS REPORTS [List of Contracts, Work Orders, & other project numbers - Project dates 1976-1983] [2 folders]	Various			
323	008	1981-1987	Family Housing ANNUAL WORK PLAN for FY-82, FY-84, FY-86, FY-87 PSF, DEH; Status of Operating Resources Unfinanced Requirements PSF  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1981-1987]		Various		
323	009-014	1981-1989	Contract Register Cards [Contract information on index cards - Project dates 1981-1989] [6 folders]	Various			
324	001	1981-1993	LOG OF WEEKLY INSPECTION REPORTS   [List of Contracts - Project dates 1981-1993]	Various			
324	002-003	1983	CONTRACT PROGRESS REPORT 1983  [List of Contracts, Work Orders, & other project numbers - Project dates 1979-1983] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]	Various	Various		
324	004	1983-1985	MECHANICAL & ELECTRICAL Project Lists  [List of Contracts, Work Orders, & other project numbers - Project dates 1982-1985]	Various	Various		
324	005	1983-1985	QUARTERLY CONTRACT AWARD DATA, OMAR [OPERATION AND MAINTENANCE ARMY RESERVE] Schedules & costs, FY-84 & FY-85  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1983-1985]		Various		
324	006	1984	Contract Progress Report 1984 [List of Contracts, Work Orders, & other project numbers - Project dates 1968-1984]	Various	Various		
324	007	1984	CONTRACT PROGRESS REPORT 1984  [List of Contracts, Work Orders, & other project numbers - Project dates 1968-1985]	Various	Various		
324	007A	1984	Contract Project Lists - PSF [List of Contracts - Project dates 1985-1990]	Various			
324	008	1984-1985	PSF DEH [Directorate of Engineering and Housing] - Annual Work Plan for FY-85  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1984-1985]		Various		
324	009-010	1984-1985	DEH AWP [Directorate of Engineering & Housing ANNUAL WORK PLAN],   PSF,  FY-85  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1984-1985] [2 folders]		Various		
324	011	1984-1985c	VARIOUS ROOFING PROJECTS, PSF Bldgs 314 315 543 636 649 1002 1062 1163 1213 1218 1226 1244 1818 1819  [List of Work Orders - Project dates circa 1984-1985]		Various		
324	012	1984-1986	Scoping Projects: PAINT EXTERIOR,  VARIOUS BUILDINGS [List of Contracts & Work Orders - Project dates 1984-1986]	Various	Various		
324	013	1985	CONTRACT PROGRESS REPORT 1985  [List of Contracts, Work Orders, & other project numbers - Project dates 1968-1986]	Various	Various		
324	014	1985	Contract Progress Report [List of Contracts, Work Orders, & other project numbers - Project dates 1979-1986]	Various	Various		
324	015	1985-1986	Annual Work Plan FY-86, PSF DEH [Directorate of Engineering & Housing] [2 copies: 1 annotated & 1 unannotated]  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1985-1986]		Various		
324	016	1985-1986	Work Order Project Lists [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1985-1986]		Various		
324	017	1985-1988	Project lists [List of Contracts, Work Orders, & other project numbers - Project dates 1985-1988]	Various	Various		
325	001	1985-1989	Record book: J/O [Job Orders] & MSOs [Minor Service Orders], Sign Shop: January 1985 to March 1989, PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1985-1989]		Various		
325	002-003	1986	CONTRACT PROGRESS REPORT 1986  [List of Contracts, Work Orders, & other project numbers - Project dates 1968-1987] [2 folders]	Various	Various		
325	004	1986-1987	PSF DEH AWP [Directorate of Engineering & Housing Annual Work Plan], FY-87 [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1986-1987]		Various		
325	005	1987	Utilities Contracts [List of Contracts - Project dates 1945-1985] [Oversize separated]	Various			
325	006-007	1987	CONTRACT PROGRESS REPORT 1987 [List of Contracts, Work Orders, & other project numbers - Project dates 1968-1987] [2 folders]	Various	Various		
325	008	1987	VARIOUS Work Orders, Lists & Project information [List of Contracts, Work Orders, & other project numbers - Project dates 1985-1989]	Various	Various		
325	009	1987	JOR & IJO [Individual Job Order] Status Report, COMPUTER PRINTOUT SHOWING STATUS OF ALL PROJECTS UNDER CURRENT ACTIVITY OF PSF MAINTENANCE AND ENGINEERING [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1987] [Oversize separated]		Various		
325	010	1987	1987 Work Orders [List of Contracts, Work Orders, & other project numbers - Project dates 1987]	Various	Various		
325	011	1987-1988	Projects planned to improve electrical distribution system reliability, Current Status [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1984-1988]		Various		
325	012	1987-1988	PROJECT LISTS - DEH [Directorate of Engineering & Housing] [List of Contracts, Work Orders, & other project numbers - Project dates 1985-1988]	Various	Various		
325	013	1987-1988	PSF - DEH [DIRECTORATE OF ENGINEERING AND HOUSING]  ANNUAL WORK PLAN FY-88 [2 copies - 1 annotated & 1 unannotated] [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1987-1988]		Various		
325	014	1988	Contract Progress Report 1988; Utility Contracts [List of Contracts - Project dates 1967-1988] [Oversize separated]	Various			
325	015	1988	CONTRACT PROGRESS REPORT 1988 [List of Contracts, Work Orders, & other project numbers - Project dates 1968-1989]	Various	Various		
325	016	1988	CONTRACT & WORK ORDER NUMBER Box LISTINGS [List of Contracts, Work Orders, & Post Requests - Project dates 1972-1988]	Various	Various	Various	
325	017	1988	PSF Briefing - MCA [Military Construction, Army] Project status - FY-85, FY-90, FY-91, & FY-95  [List of other project numbers - Project dates 1984-1995]				
325	018	1988	ORIGINAL WORK ORDER LISTINGS- DEH [Directorate of Engineering & Housing]  [List of Contracts, Work Orders, & other project numbers - Project dates 1988-1989]	Various	Various		
325	019	1988-1989	OLD REPORTS - PROJECT NUMBER LISTS [List of Contracts, Work Orders, & other project numbers - Project dates 1986-1990]	Various	Various		
325	020	1988-1989	CONTRACT PROGRESS REPORTS 1988; Service Contracts 1988-1989 [List of Contracts, Work Orders, & other project numbers - Project dates 1985-1989]	Various	Various		
325	021	1988-1989	PSF DEH AWP [Directorate of Engineering & Housing Annual Work Plan], FY-89 [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1988-1989]		Various		
325	022	1989	Project Reports  [List of Contracts, Work Orders, & other project numbers - Project dates 1984-1989]	Various	Various		
325	023	1989	CONTRACT PROGRESS REPORT 1989, PSF [List of Contracts, Work Orders, & other project numbers - Project dates 1986-1990]	Various	Various		
326	001	1989	DEH [Directorate of Engineering & Housing] SPECIAL PROJECT REPORTS [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1986-1991]		Various		
326	002	1989	E&S Branch Project Design & Task Schedule  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1988-1993]		Various		
326	003	1989	EP&S Division Special Project Report  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1989-1991]		Various		
326	004	1989-1990	FY-90 Contracts; Contract Progress Report 1989, PSF; Job Assignments [List of Contracts, Work Orders, & other project numbers - Project dates 1986-1990]	Various	Various		
326	005	1989-1991	Annual Work Plan [AWP], Facilities Engineering, FY-90; Advance Acquisition Plan; Funding Summary FY-89 to FY-90; Ongoing Contracts  [List of Contracts & Projects - Project dates 1988-1993]	Various			
326	006	1989-1992	Annual Work Plan [AWP], Facilities Engineering, OMA [Operation & Maintenance, Army] BMAR [Backlog of Maintenance & Repair] FY-92  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1989-1992]		Various		
326	007	1990	Facility Status Inquiries; FOMA RPMA [Real Property Maintenance Activity] costs - FY-90 Annual Work Plan FOMA [List of Work Orders; Project dates 1981-1990]		Various		
326	008	1990-1991	CONTRACT PROGRESS Status REPORT [List of Contracts & Work Orders - Project dates 1986-1991] [Oversize separated]	Various	Various		
326	009	1990-1991	Special Projects Report In-House; Electrical Distribution Projects [List of Contracts & Work Orders - Project dates 1987-1991]	Various	Various		
326	010	1990-1991	FACILITIES ENGINEERING ANNUAL WORK PLAN, FY-91; Advance Acquisition Plan, FY-91 PSF; Budget information; Current FY-90 SOO [Standing Operating Order] PSF  [List of Contracts & Work Orders - Project dates 1988-1991]	Various	Various		
326	011	1990-1991	Project Lists & Reports: Design Schedule; Annual Work Plan; DIRECT FUNDING LIST, PURCHASES CANCELLED, Reoccurring contracts; Project Status; Earthquake projects  [List of Contracts & Work Orders - Project dates 1989-1991]	Various	Various		
326	012	1990-1991	Annual Work Plan [AWP], Facilities Engineering, FY-91  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1990-1991]		Various		
326	012A	1991	DEH Project Number and Contract Number Lists - Ongoing Contracts [List of Contracts, Project dates: 1989-1991]	Various			
326	013	1991	E&S Branch Project status & LAMC FY-91 projects [List of Contracts, Work Orders, & other project numbers - Project dates 1989-1991]	Various	Various		
326	014	1991	Project lists & Required Funding [List of Projects - Project dates 1990-1991]				
326	015	1991	E&S Branch PROJECT Management Report; LAIR Project Funds FY-91; Special Projects Report In-House; Directorate of Contracting Pre-Award Action Report [List of Contracts & Work Orders - Project dates 1990-1992] [OS separated]	Various	Various		
326	016	1991	Army O&M [Operation & Maintenance] Survey of Outstanding Work Orders & Work to be Completed & Status Reports  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1991]		Various		
326	017	1991	TROOP PROJECTS  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1991]		Various		
326	018	1991	Annual Work Plan [AWP], Facilities Engineering, FY-92, IN-HOUSE & OMA [Operation & Maintenance, Army]  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1991-1992]		Various		
326	019-020	1991	Annual Work Plan [AWP], Facilities Engineering, FY-92 (with CORRECTIONS)  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1991-1992] [2 Folders]		Various		
326	021	1991-1993	ONGOING CONTRACTS AND PROCUREMENT PROGRAM LISTS, FY-92 & FY-93 [project cost information]  [List of Projects - Project dates 1991-1994]				
326	022	1991-1992	BMAR [Backlog of Maintenance & Repair], 1993 PROJECTION  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1991-1994]		Various		
326	022A	1991-1992	REPORT NO. 3  CS & US BRANCH CONTRACTS STATUS & Report No. 3 Contracts & Facilities Engineer Annual Work Plan [AWP] FY-92, IJO/Recurring/PMI FY92, PMI/BMO FY-91 [List of Contracts & Work Orders - Project Years 1988-1992]	Various	Various		
326	023	1991-1992	E&S Branch Project Management Report & Utility Project lists [List of Contracts & Work Orders - Project dates 1988-1993]	Various	Various		
326	024	1992	FORT MASON [FOMA], SERVICE ORDERS & FY-92 Cost for FOMA Quarters 2 [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1991-1992]		Various		
326	025	1992, ca.	RECORD BOOK of Work Orders  [List of Work Orders - Project dates circa 1991-1993]		Various		
326	026	1992, ca.	RECORD BOOK of Work Orders  [List of Work Orders - Project dates circa 1991-1993]		Various		
326	027	1992, ca.	RECORD BOOK of Work Orders  [List of Work Orders - Project dates circa 1991-1993]		Various		
326	028	1992	Annual Work Plan [AWP], Facilities Engineering, FY-92 & FY-93, CONTRACT FAMILY HOUSING (WORK COPIES), DMAR [Deferred Maintenance & Repair]  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1991-1993]		Various		
326	029	1992	Review of RIJO [Reoccurring Individual Job Order], PMI [Preventive Maintenance Inspection], & SOO [Standing Operation Order]  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1992]		Various		
326	030	1992	FACILITIES ENGINEERING ANNUAL WORK PLAN, FY-93, Family Housing  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1992-1993]		Various		
327	001	1992	Annual Work Plan [AWP], Facilities Engineering, FY-93 (IN-HOUSE WORK COPY)  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1992-1993]		Various		
327	002	1992	Facilities Engineering Annual Work Plan, FY-93  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1992-1993]		Various		
327	003	1992-1993	Annual Work Plan [AWP], Facilities Engineering, FY-93, NWRB, New Work OMA [Operation & Maintenance, Army]  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1992-1993]		Various		
327	004	1992-1993	Annual Work Plan [AWP], Facilities Engineering, FY-92 & FY-93, TEN Million Dollar PROJECTS  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1991-1993]		Various		
327	005	1992-1993	Annual Work Plan [AWP], Facilities Engineering, FY-93 (CONTRACT, BMAR [Backlog of Maintenance & Repair], DMAR [Deferred Maintenance & Repair], New Work)  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1992-1993]		Various		
327	006	1992-1993	Annual Work Plan [AWP], Facilities Engineering, FY-93, In-House, Original & Second Quarter  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1992-1993]		Various		
327	007	1993	E&S Branch Project Management Report  [List of Contracts & Work Orders - Project dates 1988-1994]	Various	Various		
327	008	1993	Exterior Painting Log & Priorities  [List of Contracts - Project dates 1989-1993]	Various			
327	009	1993	Project Lists - Base Closure Tasks including Pavement IQ [Indefinite Quantity] Contract; Project Status Reports  [List of Contracts & Work Orders - Project dates 1991-1993]	Various	Various		
327	010	1993	Annual Work Plan - FIRST QUARTER REVIEW - FINAL ORIGINAL COPY, FY-93  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1992-1993]		Various		
327	011	1993	Annual Work Plan [AWP], Facilities Engineering, FY-93, SECOND QUARTER Review & Third Quarter Plan [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1992-1993]		Various		
327	012	1993	Annual Work Plan - WORK COPIES FOR RECONCILING WR with EP&S - OMA CONTRACT [Operation & Maintenance, Army], Family Housing  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1992-1993]		Various		
327	013	1993	Annual Work Plan [AWP], Facilities Engineering, FY-93, REVIEW FOR SECOND QUARTER AWP FOR THIRD QUARTER - WORK COPIES  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1992-1993]		Various		
327	014	1993	Annual Work Plan [AWP], Facilities Engineering, FY-93, WORK COPIES FOR FOURTH QUARTER REPORT & Completed Fourth Quarter Annual Work Plan  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1992-1993]		Various		
327	015	1993	Roof & gutter repair project list  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1993] [Oversize separated]		Various		
327	016	1993	Paint Shop Work Schedule & Preventive Maintenance Projects [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1993] [Oversize separated]		Various		
327	017	1993	Facilities Engineering Annual Work Plan, FY-94 (Repetitive IJO [Individual Job Orders])  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1993-1994]		Various		
327	018	1993	RIJO [Reoccurring Individual Job Orders] Shop Schedule, FY-94 & Facilities Engineering Annual Work Plan, FY-94  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1993-1994] [Oversize separated]		Various		
327	019	1993-1994	Project Status Reports & Lists of solicitations (IFBs & Proposals) [List of Contracts & Work Orders - Project dates 1989-1994]	Various	Various		
327	020	1993-1994	Facilities Engineering ANNUAL WORK PLAN [AWP], FY-93 & FY-94, Summary Reports  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1992-1994]		Various		
327	021	1993-1994	Facilities Engineering Annual Work Plan [AWP], UPDATED, Summary Reports, FY-94  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1993-1994]		Various		
327	022	1993-1994	Annual Work Plan DPW [Directorate of Public Works] & Facilities Engineering, FY-94, PSF, ORIGINAL, COMBINED CONTRACT AND IN-HOUSE FAMILY HOUSING, OMA  BMAR  [List of Work Orders - Project dates 1993-1994]		Various		
327	022A	1994/04	Service Order [SO] Backlog Report PSF [Organized by Shop] [Project List of Work Orders]		Various		
327	023	1994	STATUS OF PHYSICALLY COMPLETE PROJECTS AND ACTIVE CONTRACT REPORTS  [List of Contracts - Project dates 1988-1994]	Various			
327	024	no date	Contract file example with tabbed sections labeled as to correct paperwork location [DO NOT REFOLDER, LEAVE AS IS]				
327	025	no date	SPECIFICATIONS FOR CAR SHELTERS AT PSF				
327	026	no date	Safety guidance for construction & operation of indoor rifle & pistol ranges; Technical Specifications for Squash Court				
327	027	no date	Installation of Ceramic Tile				
327	028	no date	Planting of Trees, Shrubs, & Lawn Area; Irrigation				
327	029	no date	THERMAL INSULATION for Mechanical Systems; Interior Electrical Work				
327	030	no date	IMPROVEMENTS TO PUBLIC QUARTERS, PSF 100 AREA, FOBK FOBR: Removal of Wing, Building Addition, & Alterations to PSF Bldgs 124 125 126 - SPECIFICATION 4145				
327	031	no date	Excavation & Backfilling; Water softener; Fire protection; Piping; Pipe Cleaning Schedule - PSF FOMA BBC [FOBK FOBR FOCR]				
327	032	no date	CUSTODIAL CONTRACT, PSF Building Schedule [LIST OF PRESIDIO BUILDINGS WITH SQUARE FOOTAGE]				
327	033	no date	Installation of the Alarm "Interface Unit ADEMCO Modularm Model No. 130", Bldg 36 PSF, Military Police Station				
327	034	no date	Installation of the Alarm "Interface Unit ADEMCO Modularm Model No. 130", Bldg 67 PSF, Telephone Exchange				
327	035	no date	Automatic, Radio Type, Fire Alarm System, PSF Bldgs 218 1801 1802 [PHSH]				
327	036	no date	Replace Tilted Fire Alarm Pole, FOCR, SK-41-85 [Oversize separated]				
328	001	no date	THRIFT SHOP RENOVATION, PSF Bldg 563 [Oversize separated]				
328	002	no date	Remove & Relocate transformers, PSF Bldgs 1040 1149				
328	003	no date	Map of project in 1200 Area & 1700 Area PSF with Project drawing units				
328	003A	No date	Construction Contract Specifications 7480 [Technical Sections]: Site Work, Concrete, Masonry, Metals, Wood & Plastics, Moisture Control, Doors & Windows, Finishes, Specialties, Mechanical, Electrical				
328	003B	No date	Letterman Army Medical Center [LAMC] Loop Code & Floor Plans [Oversize separated]				
328	004	1950, ca.	LGH SITE PLAN FIRE ALARM SYSTEM, Fire Control map				
328	005	1964-1970	FIVE-YEAR  FAMILY HOUSING IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM, FY-65 TO FY-69, PSF [including AR 420-16: Repair & Utilization Technical Data Report Regulation]				
328	006	1965/02	Specification for Overhead Steel Doors				
328	007	1965/11	HOSPITAL ALARM SYSTEMS, Wiring diagrams, NM-270.700				
328	008	1965	RENOVATION of BLDG 42  PSF, PERSHING HALL [Oversize separated]				
328	009	1965	DEMOLITION OF BUILDINGS & RELOCATION OF LINCOLN BOULEVARD AT LETTERMAN HOSPITAL, PSF [ENG-04-167-65-85]	ENG-04-167-65-85 [IFB]			
328	010	1965-1966	REPAIR AND IMPROVEMENTS FOR WHERRY FAMILY HOUSING IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM, PSF 500 Area AND 1200 AREA [DA 04-167-ENG-3707]	DA 04-167 ENG 3707 [contract#]			
328	011	1965-1968	Leaders Reaction Course plans [location of course unknown] [Oversize separated]				
328	012	1966-1969	FAMILY HOUSING  LINE ITEM IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM,  FY-70 through FY-74,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR				
328	013-015	1967	EXCHANGE CAFETERIA,  PSF BLDG 211, AAFES [Army & Air Force Exchange Service], Design Documents [3 folders]			C-1015	
328	016	1968-1975	FAMILY HOUSING Improvement Program, GENERAL CORRESPONDENCE, FUNSTON AVENUE QUARTERS PSF				
328	017	1970 circa	Electrical Upgrade for PSF Bldg 682 [T-682] [Oversize separated]				
328	018	1970-1971	Construct THEATER WITH STAGE,  LGH [Photos] [Oversize separated]				
328	019	1970-1983	BUILDING LIST FOR PAINTING & Floors REPAIR, MAIN POST - PSF 600 Area & 1000 AREA				
328	020	1971	USARC 1000-man, Heating & Ventilation, PSF [Oversize separated]				
328	021	1971	REQUEST FOR Landscaping or CONSTRUCTION OF RETAINING WALL ON SANCHEZ STREET,  PSF Quarters 779				
328	022	1971	COST FOR REPLACEMENT OF FOBK FOBR FOCR FACILITIES				
328	023	1971-1973	FOBK YACHT CLUB LIGHTING & PLAN FOR PROPOSED DINING ROOM ALTERATION [Oversize separated]				
328	024	1971-1974	91ST DIVISION MOTOR POOL:  MOVE FROM FOPO TO FOBK				
328	025	1972	RENOVATION OF MAIN CAFETERIA, BLDG 211  PSF [4790-71-015Q, 4790-7X-008]			4790-71-015Q	
328	026	1972-1973	Electric POLE TREATMENT AND REPLACEMENT,  PSF				
328	027	1973	PROPOSED STOCK ROOM ADDITION - Warehouse, Main Exchange, Bldg 605 PSF [Oversize separated]				
328	028	1973, ca.	IDS [INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM] IN LGH [LETTERMAN GENERAL HOSPITAL]				
328	029	1973/01	INTERIOR PAINTING FAMILY HOUSING UNITS, FOMA				
328	030	1973/03	ACCEPTANCE TESTING OF NEW 5KV SWITHGEAR AND ASSOCIATED FEEDERS  FOBK				
328	031	1973-1976	FUNSTON AVENUE REALIGNMENT & Extension, PSF; PRESIDIO Reconnaissance TRAFFIC ENGINEERING STUDY [Oversize separated]				
328	032	1973-1986	MINOR MCAR [Military Construction, Army Reserve] PROJECTS - WORLD WAR TWO [WWII] BUILDINGS - Family Housing, BUILDING DEMOLITION PSF, PRFTA, FOBK				
328	033-034	1974	BUILDING PLANS FOR JANITORIAL SERVICES AT PSF FOBK FOMA; Custodial Services AREG 420-81 [2 folders]				
329	001	1974	NHPA [National Historic Preservation Act] DETERMINATION OF EFFECT - Building Construction & Demolition [SHPO - State Historic Preservation Office], FUNSTON AVENUE PSF BLDGS 11 12 13 14 15 16 & PSF BLDGS 1014 1016				
329	002	1974	MAIN STORE INTERIM PROJECT, PSF BLDG 605, AAFES [ARMY & AIR FORCE EXCHANGE SERVICE] [PN/Specification No. 4790-73-006Q] [Oversize separated]				
329	003	1974	Marina Small Craft Harbor - East Harbor - Landscaping, Paving and Irrigation [City & County of San Francisco Project]				
329	004	1975, ca.	EXTERIOR PHOTOS OF BLDGS 625 627 showing deterioration of exterior painting, PSF MOTOR POOL AREA [Photos]				
329	005	1976	INSTALL 115V NEW POWER TO EXHAUST FAN ON ROOF ABOVE PHOTOGRAPHY LAB, BLDG 122  PSF	58-822 [Est #]			
329	006	1976	STREET LIGHT SYSTEM MODIFICATION:   PSF 1000 AREA, TORNEY Avenue AND O'REILLY AVENUE, Officers' Family Housing, PSF [Oversize separated]				
329	007	1976-1980	FOBK 400-man USARC FACILITY 91ST DIVISION; Base realignment, FOBK Bldgs 405 407 533 556 601 602 615 690				
329	008	1977	Space request for Building Occupancy by FESA [Facilities Engineering Support Agency], PSF Bldg 1451				
329	009	1977-1982	FAMILY HOUSING REPAIRS & UTILITY FUNCTIONS				
329	009A-B	1977-1982c	ENERGY CONSERVATION AWARENESS PROG-PSF-Energy Conserv in Facilities Ops, Efficient Energy Engineering, Energy Efficiency-Petroleum Handling/Mgmt; Wise Individuals Save Energy Practices-How to Save Energy-Family Housing [2 Fs]				
329	010	1978/03	Maintenance of Pavement & Surfaces on PSF LAMC FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA				
329	010A-B	1979	METERING ANALYSIS AND DESIGN - PARKWIDE GGNRA CALIFORNIA, Various Projects-South Portion of GGNRA/Fort Point NHS/John Muir NHS, Basic Agreement No. CX-2000-S-0003, Work Directive No. 5-0003-79-16 [2 folders]		5-0003-79-16		
329	011	1979	POST EXCHANGE [PX], Warehouse, and Storage Centers, PSF Bldgs T-204 605 606 1161 1169 1170				
329	012	1979	Decision Paper: Use of Log Cabin for Child Care Activities, PSF Bldgs 566 1299				
329	013	1979/07	GROUNDS MAINTENANCE, USAR Training Centers	1508-04			
329	014	1980	Grounds Maintenance policy document & Contract Surveillance Assurance plan				
329	015	1980/01	MAINTENANCE OF SURFACED AREAS - PSF LAMC FOBK FOBR FOMA				
329	016	1980/02	REPLACE ROOFING, PSF  FOBK  FOBR  FOCR  FOMA  LAMC				
329	017	1980-1981	MAINTENANCE OF PAVEMENT AND SURFACES,  PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA LAMC			ENG-E3	
329	018	1980-1981	Flagpole Painting - Metal Poles; Interior & Exterior Painting - Family Housing PSF LAMC FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA				
329	019	1980-1981	REQUEST FOR APPROVAL for PROJECT TO CONVERT FAMILY QUARTERS TO DISTINGUISHED VISITORS' QUARTERS [DVQ], PSF Bldg 51, Funston Avenue				
329	019A	1980-1988	Contract Specifications for Basic Maintenance [Oversize separated]				
329	020	1981/03	EXTERIOR PAINTING PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR [BBC] FOMA LAMC				
329	020A	1981	Facilities Engineering – Maintenance & Repair – Air Circuit Breaker Maintenance, Technical Note 81-7				
329	020B	1981	COSTING OF EXTERIOR ELECTRICAL WORK (AR 420-43)				
329	021	1981	FLOOR CARPETING for Gymnasium weight room, Purchase & Installation, PSF Bldg 63				
329	022	1981-1982	RENOVATION OF MAIN CAFETERIA, PSF BLDG 211, AAFES [Army & Air Force Exchange Service] Project [4790-7X-008]				
329	023	1981-1982	RENOVATE CAFETERIA, PSF BLDG 211 [4790-7X-008] [Oversize separated]			4790-7X-008	
329	023A	1981-1982	Electronic Computer Facilities – Under Raised Floor Areas, Building Code 75-18 & Electrical Code 70-27				
329	023B	1982	Facilities Engineering – Maintenance and Repair – TV & Radio Interference (Technical Note TN 82-8), Capacitor Failures (Technical Note TN 82-7)				
329	023C	1982	Facilities Engineering – Maintenance and Repair – PCB’s [Polychlorinated biphenyls] (Askarels) for Electrical Use, Technical Note TN 82-12				
329	024	1982	Military Construction: Joint Sealing in Concrete Pavements for Roads & Airfields				
329	025-026	1982	MAINTENANCE PLAN FOR HISTORIC BUILDINGS WITHIN THE PSF HISTORIC LANDMARK DISTRICT, SECTIONS 1 - 3 [2 FOLDERS]	8000-1-0041 [contract #]			
329	027	1982/11	Work on DVQ [Distinguished Visitors' Quarters], Funston House PSF, Bldg 51				
329	028	1982	FEMA [Federal Emergency Management Agency] request to build fence around parking area behind PSF Bldg 105 & other improvements to building				
329	029	1982	Building Modifications to comply with Fire Safety Requirements, PSF Bldgs 1007 1008 1016 1050 1051				
329	030	1982	ELECTRICAL RETROFIT OF BARRACKS BLDGS 1202 1204 1206, PSF				
329	031	1982	Electrical System Improvements, Conduit replacement FOMA GGNRA [Oversize separated]				
329A	032	1982-1983	PSF Mapping Program: REIMBURSABLE COE [Corps of Engineers] OBLIGATION AND EXPENSE RECORD, 1982 BASIC INFORMATION MAPS [BIM] TO FUTURE DEVELOPMENT PLANS [Oversize separated]				
329A	033	1982-1987	Installation of Preheat & cooling coils Bldg 1100 LAMC; Maintenance of Halon 1301 Fire Protection System PSF Bldg 1301; Oxygen & Vacuum Systems, Bldg 1100 LAMC				
329A	034	1983	REPLACE STREET LIGHTING SYSTEMS PSF, BASIS FOR DESIGN AND DESIGN ANALYSIS  [DA CA05-D-0211]	DACA05-D-02111			
329A	035	1983	Interior Modifications, Bldg 1224 PSF				
329A	036	1983	WASTE DISPOSAL AND DRAINAGE SYSTEM PROJECT PROPOSAL FOR CALIFORNIA MARINE MAMMAL CENTER [CMMC], FOCR				
329A	037	1983-1984	MAINTENANCE AND REPAIR OF KITCHEN APPLIANCES, FAMILY HOUSING, PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA				
329A	038	1983-1985	Timeline FOR REPAIRS, FOBR 900 AREA ROSENSTOCK HOUSING				
329A	039	1983-1987	FAMILY HOUSING IMPROVEMENT PROGS: ECIP [FH Energy Conservation Investment Program]; LIIP [Line Item Improvement Program]; STAIRS [Stable Annual Investment for Renewal of Systems Program]; SUBUP [Substandard Upgrade Program]				
329A	040	1984-1985	Quarters Clearance Inspection Sheets: Routine Maintenance Painting & Flooring in Various PSF Bldgs				
329A	041	1984-1985	MECHANICAL & ELECTRICAL - Water Plant Issues, Sewer survey				
329A	042-044	1984-1985	STORM DRAINAGE SYSTEM  TV [Television] SURVEY, PSF, RUNS 0-152, 501-651, 652-826 [3 FOLDERS]				
329A	045	1984-1985	STORM DRAINAGE AND SEWAGE SYSTEM TV [Television] Survey, PSF, VIDEOTAPES 1-6, 8-10; RUNS 1-152 [9 BETA VIDEOTAPES separated]				
330	001	1984-1991	PACIFIC PIPELINE SURVEY- TV [Television] REPORTS OF PSF STORM DRAINS				
330	002	1985	STORM DRAINAGE AND SEWAGE SYSTEM TV [Television] Survey, PSF, VIDEOTAPES 4 (PSF), 5 (PSF Baseball Field), AND PSF 900 AREA [3 BETA VIDEOTAPES separated]				
330	003	1985	STORM DRAINAGE AND SEWAGE SYSTEM TV [Television] Survey, PSF FOBK, VIDEOTAPES 1, 1A, 2, 2, 2A, 3, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 12, 13, 13 (17), 14, 15, 16 [18 BETA VIDEOTAPES separated]				
330	004	1985, ca.	NATIONAL CONTRACTING OUT COSTS COMPARISON, Actual Cost to contract out compared to contractor & in-house bids				
330	005	1985	RENOVATE ATTIC,  BLDG 122 PSF, Design Analysis				
330	006	1985	California Marine Mammal Center [CMMC] FOCR, Pool Filtration & Recirculation System, Cleaning guidelines				
330	007	1985-1987	Use of Radioluminescent Signs & Markers				
330	008	1985-1987	GOQ [GENERAL OFFICERS' QUARTERS] GROUNDS MAINTENANCE, FOMA BLDG 2, PSF BLDGS 1 341 1000 1332 1337				
330	008A	1985-1990	INDEX OF CONTRACT CLAUSES FOR CONSTRUCTION CONTRACTS; DD1391 Preparation Guidance; Sample Military Construct Proj Data; Nonappropriated Fund Major Construction Prog; Resource Planning TN 420-10-01; Economic Analysis Process				
330	009-010	1985-1994	Requests for DIGGING PERMITS, NUMBERED FROM 101 TO 378; PERMIT AND VERIFICATION FORMS, MAPS, Underground service lines to buildings - Various Bldgs PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR [BBC] [Oversize separated] [2 folders]				
330	010A	1986/03	DESIGN GUIDE FOR FIRE STATIONS - Department of the Army, DG 1110-3-145				
330	011	1986	REPLACE STEAM SUPPLY AND RETURN PIPING, 1000 AREA PSF, Specification 7183				
330	012	1986	SPECIFICATIONS FOR CONSTRUCTION OF NEW STATION FACILITIES  EFB [FOBK], Department of Transportation, U.S. Coast Guard, Specification Number 12-86-1001				
330	012A-B	1986	DRAWING REQUIREMENTS MANUAL, Sixth Edition, by Jerome H. Lieblich, Global Engineering Documents [2 folders]				
330	012C	1986-1987	LETTERMAN ARMY INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH [LAIR] MAINTENANCE SPECIFICATIONS & Facility Management [PSF Bldgs 1110 & 1100 Area]				
330A	013	1986-1995c	Water Valve Replacement, PSF [Oversize separated]				
330A	013A-B	1987/10	Specification Writing for Construction Contracts – Prepared for Directorate of Engineering & Housing PSF, Shipley Associates [2 folders]				
330A	013C	1987	Intercommunication & Paging System for Commissary, PSF				
330A	014	1987	Install fire alarm system, Bldg 1299 PSF				
330A	015	1987	VENETIAN BLINDS & Window SHADES SOP [Standing Operating Procedure], FAMILY HOUSING FURNISHINGS				
330A	016	1987-1989	BARRACKS PROJECTS  FY-88, PSF BLDGS 1029 1030 1188, including FURNISHINGS				
330A	017-018	1987-1989c	EXPAND SHOPPING CENTER - PSF 1600 Area - INTERIM SPECIFICATIONS  [4790-86-007] [2 folders]			4790-86-007	
330A	019	1987-1989c	EXPAND SHOPPING CENTER - PSF 1600 AREA -  INTERIM DESIGN ANALYSIS [4790-86-007]			4790-86-007	
330A	020	1988	ANTI-TERRORISM Protection FUNDING, FAMILY HOUSING				
330A	021	1988	MOTOR POOL - GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION [GSA] CONVERSION [VEHICLE FLEET List]				
330A	022	1988	MISCELLANEOUS REPAIRS TO FAMILY HOUSING - PSF FOMA, Specification 8401			PN-377D	
330A	023	1988	Demolition & Removal of Interior Building Components & Construct Partitions PSF, Contract Modifications, Solicitation # GS-09P-88-KTD-0137			PN-RCA45219	
330A	024	1988	DECK REPLACEMENT AND MODIFICATION OF SPRINKLERS, PSF BLDG 105				
330A	025	1988	Repair Fire Damage, Family Housing garage, Bldg 1250  PSF				
330A	025A	1988-1989	Maintenance & Operation Manual for PSF Commissary Building – Quality Fire Protection Inc.				
330A	026	1988-1993	Scope of work AND TERMITE REPORT, PSF BLDG 1299				
330A	026A	1989	ENGINEERING Services [ES] Branch, DEH, EP&S Task/Project STANDARD OPERATING PROCEDURES [SOPs]; Facilities Management Systems Management [DEH OM 420-6-2]; Engineering Project Scoping Procedures				
330A	027	1989	Loft clean up, Bldg 283 PSF				
330A	028	1989	BAY Area DISCOVERY MUSEUM, EAST FORT BAKER [EFB FOBK], CORRESPONDENCE AND NOTES				
330A	029	1989-1990	WATER TREATMENT PLANT TASK ASSIGNMENT, 1700 AREA PSF				
330A	029A-B	1991-1992	UTILITIES FILE NO.1 - Utilities information for PSF & Subinstallations including FOMA, BBC [FOBK FOBR FOCR], LAIR, PHSH [2 folders]				
330A	030	1992	RENOVATE ANIMAL FACILITY, BLDG 1110 LAIR,  DESIGN Analysis, COST ESTIMATE, SPECIFICATION 9233				
330A	031	1992	KOHLER GENERATOR PROJECT SUBMITTAL INFORMATION, PSF BLDG 1400				
330A	032	1992-1993	Proposed FY-93 "One Time" repairs & house repairs				
331	001	1992-1993	PSF WATER TREATMENT PLANT IMPROVEMENTS AND DESIGN ANALYSIS REPORT, PSF  BLDG 1770 [NPS Project]				
331	002	1992-1994	RIJO [Reoccurring Individual Job Orders] INVENTORY CONTROL Program, BLDG 644 PSF: Materials available for GGNRA for preventive maintenance on PSF Administration buildings, Bldg 644 layout by Shop #		Various		
331	003	1993	Roofing repair program - PSF Family Housing				
331	004	1993/08	REPAIR BOOSTER PUMP,  BLDG 315  PSF [NPS project]	1443-IB-8140-93-022 [Solicitation#]			
331	005	1993	LETTERMAN ARMY INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH [LAIR] MAINTENANCE BLDG 1110, MOTHBALL INFORMATION, AND BRAC [Base Realignment & Closure] FACILITY MAINTENANCE MANUAL [Base Closure]				
331	006	1993	PSF WATER TREATMENT PLANT IMPROVEMENT,  BASIS OF DESIGN   [NPS PROJECT] [Oversize separated]	1443-CX-2000-92-018 [contract #]			
331	007	1993	WATER COLLECTION AND TREATMENT FACILITIES IMPROVEMENTS - VALUE ANALYSIS REPORTS [NPS PROJECT 1443-CX-2000-92-018]	1443-CX-2000-92-018 [contract #]			
331	008	1993	PSF WATER SYSTEM REPAIRS - COST ESTIMATE				
331	009	1993	NPS WATER TREATMENT PLANT PROJECT	1443-CX-2000-92-018			
331	010	1993	DIGGING PERMIT: WATER TREATMENT PLANT REPAIR, West of Gibson Road, PSF				
331	011	1993-1994	Current Tree IQ [Indefinite Quantity] Map PSF - Hazardous Tree Inventory [Oversize separated]				
331	012	1993-1994	LANDSCAPE PLAN, PSF BLDGS 38 & 39				
331	013	1994	Requests for DIGGING PERMITS, INCLUDING PLANS AND MAPS, Permit Nos. 392-406, Various Projects [Oversize separated]				
331	014-015	1994	BACKFLOW TESTING and Maintenance Reports ON BOILERS (HEATING),  PSF & FOBK Various Bldgs [2 folders]				
331	016-017	1994	REINSPECTION OF ASBESTOS ABATEMENT - Managing Asbestos In Place - PSF various buildings: Record keeping forms with attached floor plans [2 folders]				
331	018	1994	FIBER OPTIC CABLE TO PSF BLDG 35 FOR NPS PUBLIC SAFETY FACILITY [COMPLIANCE]				
331	018A	1996/02	Versar Asbestos Survey Reports Summary Sheet with Volume numbers and corresponding Building numbers, Versar Project Number 2901				
331	018B	no date	IFS-Assets Accounting: Quarterly, Semiannual & Annual Report Packages; Information Package Handout; Facility Descriptions; Reporting/Monthly Report Package; Facility Numbering; Examination for Assets Accounting Module				
331	018C	no date	IFS-FEMA [Facilities Engineering Management Syst]: File Maintenance; FEMS Module; Job Cost Control-Recording Costs; Job Cost Accounting; Reference Book; Use/Preparation/Processing-Contract Data; Handout; Installation Uniques				
331	018D	no date	Integrated Facilities System [IFS]-Real Property Maintenance Activities [RPMA]: Condition Coding Practical Exercise Solutions; Condition Coding; Uniques; Reference Book; Inspection Criteria; Financial Management Handout				
331	018E	No date	U.S. Army CORPS OF ENGINEERS - SUPPORT SERVICES CATALOG				
331A	018F-G	1956-1981	IDS: PSF/Subinstallations/USARC, Maint Specs, Physical Security DA Standards-Interior ID Equip-Physical Security Application, Joint-Service Interior Intrusion Detection [J-SIIDS]-Equip Application Guide, Burglar Alarms [2 Fs]				
331A	019-020	1958-1959	MILITARY MANUAL FOR STANDARDS, Standardization Studies, & Handbooks (M203B); PREPARATION OF SPECIFICATIONS [M205]; AND Military Standards DRAWINGS [2 FOLDERS]				
331A	020A	1964	RAIL DEFECT MANUAL, Compiled by Sperry Rail Service for the use of the railroads				
331A	020B	1965/09	Air Conditioning, Heating, & Ventilating [ACHV/HVAC] – Flow Balance in Hydronic Systems – The Piping/Plumbing Engineer, Water Coolers & Fountains				
331A	020C	1965	Bell & Gossett ITT Manuals: Pump Data Book TE-PD-162; Heat Exchangers-Application & Installation TEH-265; Parallel & Series-Pump Application TEH-1065; Basic System Control & Valve Sizing Procedure TEH-1165				
331A	020D	1965	ITT Bell & Gossett Manuals: HYDRONIC SYSTEMS ANTI-FREEZE DESIGN				
331A	020E	1965	ITT Bell & Gossett Manuals: PRIMARY SECONDARY PUMPING Application MANUAL; EQUIPMENT ROOM PIPING PRACTICE; Single Coil Instantaneous Room by Room Heating-Cooling Sytems				
331A	020F	1966-1967	Bell & Gossett Manuals: Air Control for Hydronic Systems (Manual 2100), Pump & System Curve Data for Centrifugal Pump Selection & Application (Manual 3100), Hydronic Zone Control with Primary-Secondary Pumping (Manual 6100)				
332	001	1966-1970	GUIDE SPECIFICATIONS FOR MILITARY FAMILY HOUSING - CONCRETE PAVING, SIDEWALKS, AND CURBS AND GUTTERS				
332	002-003	1967-1974	GUIDE SPECIFICATIONS FOR MILITARY CONSTRUCTION - VARIOUS TOPICS: Sewer, Metal Bldgs, Electrical, Pumps, Generators, Demolition, Excavation, Utilities, Storm drainage, Landscaping, Concrete, Water & Gas, PRV's [2 fldrs]				
332	004-005	1972	DOD [Department of Defense] INDEX OF SPECIFICATIONS AND STANDARDS  [2 FOLDERS]				
332	006	1972/09	JOINT-SERVICE INTERIOR INTRUSION DETECTION SYSTEM MANUAL [J-SIIDS] - Preliminary Installation & Checkout Manual				
332	006A	1972-1974	OSHA [Occupational Safety & Health Administration] RULES AND REGULATIONS - Federal Regulations V37 N202 (1972), V39 N125 (1974); Aluminum Pipe Hand Railings & Ladder Diagrams/Specifications				
332	007	1973	PRINCIPLES OF CLAY MASONRY CONSTRUCTION, Student's Manual				
332	008	1975/03	Computer-Aided Environmental Impact Analysis for Construction Activities: User Manual,  CERL E-50				
332	009	1975/08	PROCEDURES FOR Reviewing ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENTS AND STATEMENTS FOR CONSTRUCTION PROJECTS,  CERL E-73				
332	010	1975/09	PAVEMENT INSPECTION REFERENCE MANUAL,  CERL C-48				
332	011	1975/09	DEVELOPMENT OF INSTALLATION SURFACED AREA MAINTENANCE & REPAIR MANAGEMENT SYSTEM,  CERL C-49				
332	011A	1975	Medical Surveillance Guide (Guide for Job-Related Examinations), U.S. Environmental Hygiene Agency [USAEHA] Technical Guide (Med)				
332	011B	1976-1978	FACILITIES ENGINEERING - ELECTRIC SERVICES (AR 420-43 and Interim Change 1-1)				
332	012	1976-1988	PSF-DEH ENGINEERING PLANS AND SERVICES POLICIES AND PROCEDURES including Administrative, Technical Specifications, Field Investigations, Construction, Staff Responsibility, & SOPs [Standing Operating Procedures]				
332	012A	1977/08	INTEGRATED FACILITIES SYSTEM [IFS] - The Assets Accounting Module, User's Manual, Volume 2 including Changes 1, 2, 3, 4				
332	013	1977-1979	REGULATIONS, SOPS [Standing Operating Procedures], & POLICY DOCUMENTS: HANDICAP ACCESSIBILITY, HISTORIC BUILDINGS, CULTURAL RESOURCES, ENGINEERING PROJECT FILES, ASBESTOS				
332	013A	1977-1981	ENVIRONMENTAL PROGRAM GUIDEBOOK: RCRA Personnel Training Guidance Manual-For Owners/Operators of Hazardous Waste Mgmt Facilities, FORSCOM Enviro Prog, Enviro regs/guid, Army Enviro objectives, File Code System/Disposition Sch				
332	013B	1978 circa	NATIONAL SPILL CONTROL SCHOOL - CCSU - National Policy on Spills of Oil and Hazardous Materials				
332A	014	1978	GUIDE SPECIFICATIONS FOR MILITARY CONSTRUCTION				
332A	015	1978	DFAE - AFH [DIRECTORATE OF FACILITIES AND ENGINEERING - ARMY FAMILY HOUSING] Memorandum of Agreement: Coordination of Repairs & Utilities Family Housing Functions at Installation Level [Dept. Duties]				
332A	016	1978	FACILITIES ENGINEERING RESOURCES MANAGEMENT SYSTEM, DA 420-6				
332A	016A	1978-1982	PCB [Polychlorinated biphenyls] (Askarels) Information: Regulations; Correspondence; Identification, Marking, & Disposal; Spills & Contamination				
332A	016B	1978-1983	ARMY FACILITIES ENERGY PLAN FY-84 (1983); GUIDANCE FOR APPLICATION OF REMOTE SENSING TO ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT - Appendix A: Source of Available Remote Sensor Imagery-Instruction Report M-78-2 (March 1978)				
332A	017	1979	DESIGN AND CONTROL OF CONCRETE MIXTURES, 12TH EDITION				
332A	017A	1979/01	Integrated Facilities System [IFS] - Extract from Assets Accounting User's Manual				
332A	017B	1979/02	Fixed Facilities Energy Consumption Investigation – Data Analysis, CERL Interim Report E-143				
332A	018	1979/06	DESIGN GUIDE - CHAPELS AND RELIGIOUS EDUCATION FACILITIES- Department OF THE ARMY [DA]				
332A	019	1979/07	DEVELOPMENT OF A PAVEMENT CONDITION RATING PROCEDURE FOR ROADS, Streets, & Parking Lots, VOLUME 1,  CERL M-268				
332A	020	1979/07	Development of a Pavement Condition Rating Procedure for Roads, Streets, & Parking Lots, VOLUME 2: DISTRESS IDENTIFICATION MANUAL,  CERL M-268				
332A	021	1979/07	Unclassified Multidiscipline Hostile Intelligence Threat Briefing, Subversion & Espionage Directed Against the Army [SAEDA] [Security]				
332A	021A-B	1979/09	Integrated Facilities System [IFS] - REAL PROPERTY MAINTENANCE ACTIVITIES [RPMA] MODULE, User's Manual, VOLUME 4 [2 folders]				
332A	021C-D	1979-1982	Integrated Facilities System [IFS] – Facilities Engineering Management System [FEMS] Module, User’s Manual, Volume 3A and Changes 1-6 [2 folders]				
332A	022	1979-1988	Guidance & regulations for CONTRACT WARRANTIES - CORRESPONDENCE AND REMEDY DOCUMENTATION				
332A	023	1980	BASIC BOND BOOK [CONTRACT BOND, SURETY]				
332A	023A	1980/08	Parametric Analysis of Energy Consumption in Army Buildings by the Building Loads Analysis & System Thermodynamics (Blast) Computer Program, CERL Technical Report E-162				
332A	023B	1981/05	Electrical Energy Reduction for Army Installations, CERL Technical Report E-170				
332A	023C	1981/08	Rating of Physical Security Inspections of Weapons, Ammunition, and Explosive Storage Facilities				
332A	024-025	1981-1982	PAVEMENT MANAGEMENT: The PAVER System, INTENSIVE SHORT COURSE [2 FOLDERS]				
333	001	1981-1984	WOOD AND STEEL DOOR GUIDELINES & MANUALS				
333	002-003	1981-1987	Project Construction Guides: FACILITIES ENGINEERING SERVICE CONTRACT DEVELOPMENT GUIDE; Projecting manhour requirements for facilities maintenance; Architectural & Engineering Instructions; Pipefitting & Plumbing [2 folders]				
333	003A	1982/08	Army Force Modernization - FACILITY SUPPORT PLAN: TACSATCOM SINGLE CHANNEL UHF MANPACK SYSTEM (MP), FSP Report 82-030				
333	003B	1982-1984	PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY [PG&E] Energy Saving Pamphlets				
333	003C-E	1982-1986	WASTE DISPOSAL INSTRUCTIONS [3 different versions] including Changes 1-5, US Army Environmental Hygiene Agency [USAEHA], TECHNICAL Guide TG-126 [3 folders]				
333	003F	1983	Water Quality Information Paper No. 12 – Oil and Hazardous Substance Spill Plans				
333	003G	1983	Integrated Facilities System [IFS] – Extracts from IFDEP User’s Manual; AOCI Instructor’s Handbook – Standing Operating Procedures [SOPs]				
333	004	1983	Master Technical Specification Form [blank]				
333	005	1983	FIRE DOORS AND WINDOWS Standards, NFPA [National Fire Protection Agency] 80				
333	005A-D	1983-1987	Underground Storage Tank [UST] Reference Regulations incl EPA [Environmental Protection Agency] Regulations, CERL Technical Report N-87/21, State of California Regs, City of San Francisco Regs, Federal Regulations [4 Fs]				
333	005E	1984	EVALUATION OF MICROCOMPUTER ENERGY Analysis Programs, CERL Technical Report TR E-193 (July 1984); EVALUATION OF THE MEASURED ENERGY PERFORMANCE of Four Solar Systems, CERL Technical Report TR E-202 (September 1984)				
333	006-007	1984	INTEGRATED FACILITIES SYSTEM USER'S MANUAL VOLUME SIX-A, Project Guidance & Code Listings [2 folders]				
333	008	1984	Standard Operating Procedures [SOPs]: Procedures for Contracting Support (PSF Reg No. 715-1); Writing Resale Contract or ISSAs; Non-DOD Use of Sports Facilities in Excess of 48 Hours				
333	009	1984	DESIGN GUIDE FOR U.S. ARMY RESERVE FACILITIES,  DG 1110-3-107				
333	009A	1984/04	Hazardous Waste Management, U.S. ARMY ENVIRONMENTAL HYGIENE AGENCY, Technical Guide TG-136				
333	010	1984/11	INSTRUCTION MANUAL, MODEL 3-612-4 ANTENNA [Associated Building / AREA UNKNOWN]				
333	011	1984-1985	Standing Operating Procedures [SOPs]: Physical Security; Information Security; Contract Procedures Memorandums				
333A	012	1984-1985	COMMERCIAL ACTIVITIES PROGRAM GUIDANCE FOR FAMILY HOUSING Activities				
333A	013	1984-1986	Limitation on Funds Expended on MAINTENANCE & Repair OF World War Two [WWII] Temporary Buildings, DA [Department of the Army] Policy				
333A	013A	1984-1988	IFDEP & IFS [Integrated Facilities System] Input from EP&S Branch, EECO, & CS&US Branch; Contract Data Guidance; IFS Guidance; Facility Information; Engineering Design Estimate Guidance				
333A	013B	1985/01	NEW CONTROL DESIGN PRINCIPLES Based on Measured Performance and Energy Analysis of HVAC [Heating, Ventilation, and Air Conditioning] Systems, CERL Interim Report IR E-85/02				
333A	014	1985/01	DA [Department of the Army] CONSTRUCTION SURVEYING, FM 5-233				
333A	015	1985/06	ALTERNATIVE CONSTRUCTION AND ACQUISITION METHODS FOR DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY CHILD Development Centers,  CERL P-85/07				
333A	015A-B	1985/07	Guide for the Preparation of the Directorate of Engineering & Housing Acquisition Package Including Performance Work Statements – Revised July 1985 [2 folders]				
333A	015C	1985/12	ANNUAL VARIATION IN POPULATIONS OF BIRDS AND SMALL MAMMALS ON AN ARMY INSTALLATION, USA-CERL IR N-86/02				
333A	015D	1985/12	WILDLIFE AS AN INDICATOR OF SITE QUALITY and Site Trafficability During Army Training Maneuvers, CERL TR N-86/03				
333A	015E	1985/12	Theoretical Thermal Evaluation of Energy Recovery Incinerators, NCEL [Naval Civil Engineering Laboratory] TECHNICAL REPORT R-916				
333A	015F	1985-1986	U.S. Army Information Systems Command – Presidio Telecommunications Center – Message Preparation Supplement for Optical Character Recognition Equipment [OCRE] – Desk Top Guide [2 versions – April 1985 & July 1986]				
333A	016	1985-1986	PAVER SYSTEM PAVEMENT MANAGEMENT USER'S GUIDE				
333A	017	1986	PAVER Pavement MANAGEMENT SYSTEM,  IMPLEMENTATION REPORT  PSF				
333A	018	1986	MODERN ARMY RECORD KEEPING System [MARKS] - IMPLEMENTATION MEMO FORMAT INSTRUCTIONS				
333A	019	1986	ORGANIZATIONAL Chart for DIRECTORATE OF ENGINEERING & HOUSING [DEH] & DEH Regulations & Operations, PSF Regulation 10-1				
333A	020	1986	MANAGEMENT OF TEMPORARY WOODEN BLDGS, DA [Department of the Army] POLICY				
333A	020A	1986/03	A Model of U.S. Army Materiel Command (AMC) Energy Consumption, Volume 1: Development of Monthly Energy Consumption Equations, CERL Technical Report E-86/02				
333A	020B	1986/09	CORROSION OF ALUMINUM Jackets ON ABOVEGROUND HEAT DISTRIBUTION SYSTEMS, CERL Technical Report TR M-86/17				
333A	020C	1986-1988	Preliminary RECOMMENDATIONS-IMPROVING CONSTRUCTION & Acceptance Testing of Energy-Efficient Facilities CERL IR E-86/05; APPLYING ENERGY Conservation Retrofits to Standard Army Bldgs: Proj Design/Initial Energy Data E-88/08				
333A	020D-E	1987	UNDERSTANDING SPECIFICATIONS - Understanding Military Specifications and Purchase Descriptions, Shipley Associates [2 folders]				
333A	020F	1987	AWWA [American Water Works Association] STANDARD FOR INSTALLATION OF DUCTILE-IRON WATER MAINS AND THEIR Appurtenances (ANSI/AWWA C600-87)				
333A	020G	1987	American National Standard for Ductile-Iron & Gray-Iron Fittings, 3 Inch through 48 Inch, for Water & Other Liquids, American Water Works Association [AWWA] (ANSI/AWWA C110/A21.10-87)				
333A	021	1987/09	OPERATION, MAINTENANCE, AND REPAIR OF HEATING PLANTS AND SYSTEMS, PSF  - DRAFT				
333A	021A	1987/12	Worldwide Army DEH [Directorate of Engineering and Housing] & Environmental Conference				
333A	022	1987/12	INSTALLATION SUPPORT BOOK - PSF				
333A	023	1987-1988	STAFFING GUIDE for U.S. Garrisons, DIRECTORATE OF ENGINEERING AND HOUSING [DEH]				
333A	024	1987-1989	STANDARD OPERATION PROCEDURE (SOP) - MANUAL- DEH PROJECT & FACILITY MANAGEMENT GUIDELINES: Mail Distribution; Facilities Management Systems Management; Projects Executed by Contracts; Engineering Project Scoping Procedures				
333A	025	1988	DEH [DIRECTORATE OF ENGINEERING AND HOUSING] LOGISTICAL SHELF Guidance, 1988 UNFUNDED NEEDS; Self Help Center Operation				
333A	026	1988	Standing Operating Procedure [SOP] for Use of EP&S Plans & Map Repository [Loft Area PSF Bldg 283]				
333A	027	1988/06	Contracting Officer's Technical Representative [COTR]				
333A	028	1988	PSF FAMILY HOUSING SELF HELP AND AREA COORDINATOR INFO				
333A	028A	1988/11	INSTALLATION-WIDE ENERGY CONSERVATION Demonstration at Fort McClellan, Alabama, CERL Technical Report TR E-88/12				
333A	029	1989/10	DEH [DIRECTORATE OF ENGINEERING AND HOUSING] SUPPORT SERVICES GUIDE				
334	001-002	1989	ELEVATOR INSTRUCTIONS & ARMS USER MANUAL [AUTOMATED RENEWAL MANAGEMENT SYSTEM] [2 folders]				
334	003	1989-1990	DIRECTORATE OF ENGINEERING AND HOUSING [DEH] POLICIES AND SOPS [Standing Operating Procedures]				
334	004	1990	PSF DEH CONSTRUCTION REGULATIONS AND GUIDANCE DOCUMENTS: Index of Contract clauses, Contract Management				
334	005-006	1990	A-E Guide - General Instructions for Army Projects   [Cost Estimating & Specifications information] [2 folders]				
334	007	1991-1994	GENERAL FACILITIES ENGINEERING CORRESPONDENCE FILES [Administrative, parking, vacant buildings, litter, & various other topics near time of Army Base Closure]				
334	008	1992	FMS/AC REFERENCE MANUAL [Facility Mapping System for AutoCAD]				
334	008A	1993	DOD [Department of Defense] ENERGY MANAGER'S HANDBOOK - VOLUME 1 - Installation Energy Management				
334	009	1969-1973c	USARC Plan to TRAIN USAR Troop Program Units & other USARC information, BLDGS 644 649, HARMON HALL PSF				
334	010	1975-1982	REPORT OF INSPECTION of 91st Division Headquarters USARC FOBK; Survey Report FOBK USARC & PSF USARC Bldg 617				
334	011	1976	ALTERATIONS TO MAINTENANCE SHOP 11 PSF, USARC GOLDEN GATE BLDG 1750, ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT	1512-01			
334	012	1976-1984	Work SPACE MANAGEMENT PLAN: PSF, FOBK (91ST DIVISION), FOBR, FOCR, FOMA, USARC				
334	013	1978-1979	LABOR-MANAGEMENT AGREEMENT - Draft Proposals	102-01			
334	014	1978-1979	ANNUAL HISTORICAL SUMMARY & GUIDELINES: PSF; FOBK; USARC Las Vegas, Santa Rosa, Ukiah [Reports of Buildings demolished & constructed]	1501-07			
334	014A	1979/05	PERFORMANCE EVALUATION OF SOLAR FILMS AND SCREENS, Final Report FESA-TS-2060				
334	015	1983/03	Periodic Review MANAGEMENT Information REQUIREMENTS: Construction Projects Report; DA Form 1086-R Instructions to Complete				
334	016	1983/10	BRIEFING for Colonel (P) Graves FORSCOM Engineer - DIRECTORATE OF ENGINEERING AND HOUSING  [ERMD], Various Projects [Oversize separated]				
334	017-020	1987-1988	Draft Total Maintenance Plan for PSF FOMA FOBK FOBR FOCR USARC, Volumes 1-3, Building & equipment summaries, Procedures [4 folders]				
335	001-004	1987-1988	Draft Total Maintenance Plan for PSF FOMA FOBK FOBR FOCR USARC, Volumes 4-5, Building and Equipment Summaries, Procedures [4 folders]				
335	005	no date	Calculations of Road Work Sheets PSF: Road, Curb, Sidewalk, Drain, Shoulder, Parking Calculations				
335	006	1968	FEASIBILITY STUDY: IMPROVEMENT TO ADEQUATE PUBLIC  QUARTERS, PSF 100 Area & 900 AREA				
335	007	1969-1970	GSA [General Services Administration] Survey ON RETENTION OF FOBK FOBR FOCR USARC FACILITIES				
335	008-010	1972-1975	GOLDEN GATE RECREATIONAL TRAVEL STUDY [3 FOLDERS]				
335	010A	1972-1987	LOCAL CLIMATOLOGICAL DATA, San Francisco, National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration [NOAA]				
335	011	1974	FAMILY HOUSING FEASIBILITY STUDY FY-76: FUNSTON AVENUE, PSF, FOSC, FOBK, FOBR, FOCR				
336	001-005	1974/05	METROPOLITAN PLAN STUDY, SAN FRANCISCO, OAKLAND, SAN JOSE, AND USARC CENTERS - PSF FOBK FOBR FOCR [Photos] [Oversize separated] [5 folders]				
336	006-007	1974-1982	HISTORIC PRESERVATION INFORMATION: NAER, Inventory of PRESIDIO TRAIL NOMINATION, Building lists, Historic Preservation Workshop, Newsclippings [Oversize separated] [2 FOLDERS]				
336	008	1975-1976	Engineering FEASIBILITY STUDY - ALTERATION OF HARMON HALL & Golden Gate USARC, PSF Bldgs 644 649 [Oversize separated]				
336	009	1975-1981	USAR FACILITY SURVEY INSPECTION REPORTS: Golden Gate USARC, PSF BLDGS 1750 1752 [Photos]	1515-10			
336	010	1976	HISTORY OF PRESIDIO, Historic Preservation, Determination of Historical Effect	1512-01			
336	011	1977-1982	Traffic Safety Improvements: Recommended Priority List  PSF				
336	012-013	1980	MARIN HEADLANDS ART CENTER: A PRELIMINARY PLANNING STUDY [ARMY REVIEW COPY FOR GGNRA] [2 folders]				
336	014	1981/05	DERRICK AND BOOM CRANE INSPECTION, PIER T-668,  Presidio YACHT CLUB,  EFB FOBK				
336	015	1981-1982	Physical Security Survey Report No. 82-PSS-12, PSF				
336	016	1982-1983	RADIATION SHIELDING SURVEY AND FIRE SURVEY, LAMC  BLDG 1100 [Oversize separated]				
336	017	1982-1989	TRAFFIC ENGINEERING Studies AND Traffic ACCIDENT STUDIES,  PSF FOSC [Photos]				
337	001	1983/10	FEASIBILITY STUDY PSF,  COGENERATION PROJECT PROPOSAL				
337	002	1983	USARC Facilities Survey Reports: PSF Golden Gate USARC; PSF BLDG 617; PSF HARMON HALL BLDGS 644 649				
337	003	1983	Survey of PSF BLDGS T-617 650 651 654 915 916 920, USARC [Photos & Microfiche]				
337	004	1983	LOAD CALCULATIONS, FOSC BLDG 1201,  SECOND FLOOR [Oversize separated]				
337	005	1984-1986	TRAFFIC ACCIDENT STUDY, PARKING AND TRAFFIC ISSUES; Access Points for U.S. Army Installation Plans, PSF [Oversize separated]				
337	005A	1985	Climatography of the United States No. 20 – Climactic Summaries for Selected Sites, 1951-1980, California, National Oceanic & Atmospheric Administration [NOAA]				
337	006-007	1985-1987	LIFE SAFETY CODE SURVEY (FINAL REPORT), LAMC Bldg 1100 [2 FOLDERS]				
337	007A	1986	LEARNING From EARTHQUAKES - Seminar Lectures by Expert Quake Chasers, Structural Engineers Association of Northern California				
337	008	1987/05	INSPECTION AND SURVEY OF BLDG 636  FOBK				
337	009-011	1987/08	LIFE SAFETY CODE SURVEY - FINAL REPORT - LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER [LAMC], Bldg 1100 [Oversize separated] [3 folders]				
337	012-013	1987-1988	LIFE SAFETY CODE SURVEY - SUPPLEMENTAL REPORT - LETTERMAN ARMY MEDICAL CENTER [LAMC], Bldg 1100 [2 folders]				
337	014	1987-1989	PARKING Study PSF			PN-535F	
337	015	1988/03	IDENTIFICATION OF HAZARDOUS TREES  PSF, Volume 1				
338	001-003	1988/12	OMA [OPERATION AND MAINTENANCE ARMY] ROOF CONDITION STUDY  PSF [3 folders]				
338	004	1988-1989	Family Housing SETTLEMENT STUDY, 1500 AREA PSF				
338	005-006	1989-1990	EARTHQUAKE SURVEYS AND REPAIRS NEEDED, Various buildings PSF FOBK [2 folders]				
338	007	1989-1993	MILITARY POLICE DEFICIENCY MEMOS, Hazards regarding street lights, roadways, signage, foliage, graffiti on PSF				
338	008	1993/07	TRAFFIC ENGINEERING STUDY FOR PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA - Draft Report				
338	009	1993/08	TRAFFIC ENGINEERING STUDY FOR PSF FOBK FOBR FOMA- FINAL Report				
338	010	1994/02	STRUCTURAL EVALUATION OF MAIN SUPPLY RESERVOIR,  PSF				
338	011	no date	MECHANICAL & ELECTRICAL, Schedule X, Manpower Survey Report				
338	012	1976-1986	BUILDING DETAILED COST CODES, Operation & Maintenance,  PSF FOBK FOMA PRFTA, Family Housing				
338	013	1977	Deficiency Awareness Program (DAP) - Improvement to operations & Strengthening operational readiness				
338	014	1978-1979	Management of RECURRING REPORTS, List of Approved Recurring Management Information Requirements Reports by code	1501-07			
338	015	1978-1979	PHYSICAL SECURITY & Crime Prevention, Meeting minutes & Reports  PSF	1501-02			
338	016	1979	STAFF DIRECTORY, Directorate of Facilities Engineering; Update PSF Telephone Directory	102-03			
338	016A-C	1979-1986	SUPERVISOR'S HANDBOOK FOR CIVILIAN PERSONNEL MANAGEMENT - Civilian SF-52 Handbook, CPO [Civilian Personnel Office], PSF Pamphlet 690-2 and General Management/Administrative documents and employee references [3 folders]				
338	017	1980 circa	Organizational Charts - Office of Personnel Management Directorate (current & new organization)				
338	018	1980	Management Improvement Actions, RECOMMENDATIONS, PSF				
338	019	1980/04	Bi-weekly Newsletter, Volume 7, U.S. Army Intelligence & Security Command, Counterintelligence & Signal Security Support Battalion, 902nd Military Intelligence Group PSF				
338	020	1980-1987	MATERIALS SURVEY, Materials Suppliers Directory				
338	021	1982-1989	CIVILIAN PERSONNEL NEWSLINE - NEWSLETTER OF Civilian Personnel Office [CPO], PSF				
338A	021A-B	1983-1990c	SUPERVISOR'S HANDBOOK FOR CIVILIAN PERSONNEL MANAGEMENT [2 folders]				
338A	022	1984-1986	California STEERING COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES				
338A	023	1985-1987c	ORGANIZATION CHART SIO / DIRECTORATE OF ENGINEERING AND HOUSING [DEH], FY-85 FY-86 FY-87				
338A	023A	1985/04	Presidio Telecommunications Center – Plan Language Address Dictionary				
338A	024	1987	LIST OF DEH SHOPS  [Directorate of Engineering & Housing] & Labor rates				
338A	025	1988	MILITARY TELEPHONE DIRECTORY - BAY AREA				
338A	026	1988	PSF FACILITIES ASSIGNMENTS & POCs [Points of Contact], DEH [Directorate of Engineering & Housing] PERSONNEL ROSTERS				
338A	026A	1989	Student Handout – DEH [Directorate of Engineering and Housing] Management Course Material				
338A	027	1989	PRESIDIO CIVILIAN EMPLOYEE INFORMATION: HANDBOOK for Clerical Personnel PSF; SUMMER YOUTH Employment Program				
338A	028	1990-1993	CONTACTS FILE- ORGANIZATIONAL CHARTS, PHONE LISTS, Building lists, Employee lists [Oversize separated]				
338A	029	1993	MIPR [MILITARY INTERDEPARTMENTAL PURCHASE REQUESTS]				
339	000	1981	Suggestion to Raise Height of Lavatories (Toilets)				
339	001-016	1988-1989	DEH CORRESPONDENCE & READING FILES FOR 1988-1989 [FOLDERS FOR JAN-OCT, DEC 1988 AND JAN-JUL 1989] [16 FOLDERS]				
339	017	1973-1976	Use of PSF: SPUR [San Francisco Planning & Urban Renewal] Memorandum: Military Use of the PSF to an Expanded GGNRA; Commander's Policies [History of PSF]				
339	018	1975	Base realignment correspondence, GGNRA legislation				
339	019	1977	BASE REALIGNMENT - Concept Study on FOBK	216-04			
339	020	1978-1979	PSF REALIGNMENT STUDY, Various letters, studies, plans, costs, newspaper articles				
339	021	1978-1980	Realignment study; Space Requirements; Building Occupancy PSF FOSC [Microfiche] [Oversize separated]				
339	022	1978-1983	PSF Base Realignment: Relocation to Treasure Island [Oversize separated]				
339	023	1989	BASE CLOSURE Issues & Funding				
339	024	1989	PRESIDIO BASE CLOSURE NEWS ARTICLES, PSF [Oversize separated]				
339	025	1991-1993	PSF TO NPS DOCUMENTS AND REPORTS about Base Transfer				
339	026	1993/10	Management of DPW [Department of Public Works] TENANT MIGRATION & STABILIZATION PROGRAMS DURING TRANSITION - SOP for Facilities Operation, Maintenance, & Repair Guidance for Base Realignment & Closing Installations				
339	027	1994	DPW [Department of Public Works] SHOP STOCK TRANSFER TO GGNRA [lists of stock]				
339	028	1970-1981	GGNRA Information: Crissy Field, PSF, FOPO, FOBK, FOBR, Pace Gamefield, FOFU [Oversize separated]				
339	029	1971-1972	ARMY FILE ON ESTABLISHMENT OF GGNRA [Oversize separated]				
339	030	1980	BUS AND YOUTH HOSTEL WITH GGNRA, FOBK FOBR FOCR				
339	031	no date	MAP OF PSF with topographical lines & tree markings [Oversize separated]				
339	032	1940-1988	Maps & Plans: PSF Utilities, Bowling Center, MP Projects, PSF Bldgs 42 102 283 314 949 950 974 985 986 1357 1365 1662 1663 1664 1665 [Oversize separated]				
339	033	1971	Maps & Plans: PSF, FOSC, Main Post maps; transparency floor plans: Facilities Engineering Complex & Crissy Field GGNRA Permit Area				
340	001	1972-1976c	General Plans - PSF BBC FOBK FOBR FOCR FOMA LAMC [Annotated with Bldg use & GGNRA occupancy] [Oversize separated]	1509-01			
340	002	1988	Maps and Plans, including Utilities, PSF FOBK [Oversize separated]				
340	003	no date	San Francisco National CEMETERY EXPANSION FILE, Presidio aerial photographs [PHOTOS]				
340	004	no date	ARMY OBSTACLE COURSE PHOTOGRAPHS, PSF [Photos]				
340	005	no date	Photographs of PSF Bldgs 105 106 [Photos]				
340	006-007	no date	PHOTOGRAPHS OF FOBK; 91ST DIVISION PHOTOS USAR Headquarters; MULTIPLE BLDGS HOSPITAL; FOBK BLDGS 407 533 601; Motor Park [Photos] [2 folders]				
340	008	1964	Presidio GOLF COURSE PHOTOGRAPHS, PSF [Photos]				
340	009-010	1977	PHOTOGRAPHS: USARC FACILITY BLDG 649 HARMON HALL AND BLDG 1750 GOLDEN GATE USAR CENTER, PSF  [Photos] [2 FOLDERS]	1501-4			
340	011	1980 circa	Presidio Bowling League, Photographs [photocopy] of trophy presentation				
340	012-013	1989-1990	EARTHQUAKE Photographs: 200 AREA, PSF BLDG EXTERIORS AND INTERIORS, COMMISSARY, DISPATCH DESK, CAMPING COMMAND POST [Photos] [2 folders]				
341			Media Box 1				
342			Media Box 2				
343			Media Box 3				
344			Media Box 4				
345			Media Box 5				
346			Media Box 6				
347			Media Box 7				
348	01-04		20x24 Oversize Box 1				
349	01-03		20x24 Oversize Box 2				
350	01-04		20x24 Oversize Box 3				
351	01-07		20x24 Oversize Box 4				
352	01-07		20x24 Oversize Box 5				
353	01-07		20x24 Oversize Box 6				
354	01-07		20x24 Oversize Box 7				
355	01-08		20x24 Oversize Box 8				
356	01-08		20x24 Oversize Box 9				
357	01-08		20x24 Oversize Box 10				
358	01-08		20x24 Oversize Box 11				
359	01-10		20x24 Oversize Box 12				
360	01-08		20x24 Oversize Box 13				
361	01-07		20x24 Oversize Box 14				
362	01-03		20x24 Oversize Box 15				
363	01-07		20x24 Oversize Box 16				
364	01-07		20x24 Oversize Box 17				
365	01-02		20x24 Oversize Box 18				

Appendices

1.	Army Records Groups Included in the U.S. Army Project Records

2.	Box Container List by Project Number and Series

3.	Oversize Container List by Project Number and Series

4.	Abbreviations and Acronyms used in the U.S. Army Project Records

5.	Work Order Geographical Codes

Appendix 1

Army Records Groups Included in the U.S. Army Project Records

The U.S. Army Project Records were amassed from various bodies of records that were transferred from the U.S. Army to the NPS prior to the Army’s retreat in 1994. This section outlines each group of material that is now cataloged in the U.S. Army Project Records and its individual provenance. Within each GOGA accession the original Army records identification numbers are listed with each group’s individual provenance and scope.  

Please see Appendix 4, Abbreviations and Acronyms, for the Army directorate acronyms.

GOGA-02345: ADOC
•	Transferred from the U.S. Army Directorate of Contracting on October 1, 1994. Records of completed contracting programs and projects at the Presidio of San Francisco. The records were transferred from the Garrison Records Holding Facility in Building 1182 and the Directorate of Contracting offices in Presidio of San Francisco Building 103-A.
•	Complete ADOC record groups included in this collection: 
o	ADOC-001, -002, -003, -005, -006, -007, -008, -009, -010, -011, -012, -013, -014, -016, -019, -020, -021, -023, -024, -025, -026

GOGA-02347: 
•	Transferred from the U.S. Army Directorate of Public Works (DPW) on October 1, 1994. Records pertaining to Engineering and Housing issues including engineering drawings and maps. The records were transferred from the DPW complex of buildings including administration, engineering, real estate, and various operational shops. The records support historical understanding of management of real property and physical facilities throughout the Presidio of San Francisco and its sub-installations.

•	Portions of the following ADPWA records groups included in this collection:
o	ADPWA-001: Building and maintenance files pertaining to the operation of the Administrative Office located in PSF Building 280.

•	Complete ADPWE records groups included in this collection:
o	ADPWE-001, ADPWE-002: Building maintenance technical project files necessary for the operation of the Engineering Plans and Services Division.
o	ADPWE-004: Manuals and regulations pertaining to environmental and operation management of  the Engineering Plans and Services Division of the Directorate of Public Works located in PSF Building 283..
o	ADPWE-007: Asbestos reports covering various buildings at the PSF and United States Army Reserve Centers created by operation of the Engineering Plans and Services Division located in PSF Building 283.
o	ADPWE-010: Military construction projects maintained and generated by the operation of the Engineering Plans and Services Division Office located in PSF Building 283.
o	ADPWE-012: Military construction project files created and maintained by the Engineering Plans and Services Division in PSF Building 283.
o	ADPWE-013, ADPWE-014, ADPWE-016, ADPWE-017, ADPWE-018: Engineering Plans and Services Office records.

•	Complete ADPWEC records groups included in this collection:
o	ADPWEC-001, ADPWEC-002: Building Maintenance files created by the Contract Inspection and Utility Sales Division located in PSF Building 283.

•	Portions of the following ADPWEE records groups included in this collection:
o	ADPWEE-001, ADPWEE-002, ADPWEE-003: Hazardous material management files created by the operation of the Environmental Office in PSF Building 283.
o	ADPWEE-004, ADPWEE-005: Environmental Office records.

•	Portions of the following ADPWEM records groups included in this collection:
o	ADPWEM-001: Military construction project files generated by the operation of the Master Planning Branch of Engineering Plans and Services Division located in PSF Building 283.
o	ADPWEM-004: Real Property Utilization files generated by the operation of Master Planning Branch of Engineering Plans and Services Division located in PSF Building 283.
o	ADPWEM-005: Real Estate and Master Planning records.

•	Portions of the following ADPWEMS records groups included in this collection:
o	ADPWEMS-001, ADPWEMS-002: Building maintenance files created by the operation of the Space Management Office within the Engineering Plans and Services Division located in PSF Building 283

•	Portions of the following ADPWO records groups included in this collection:
o	ADPWO-001: Building maintenance files pertaining to the maintenance and operation of PSF Building 1040, Boiler Plant.
o	ADPWO-002: Building maintenance files pertaining to the maintenance and operation of PSF Building 1773, Water Treatment Plant.
o	ADPWO-003: Building maintenance files pertaining to the operation of the office of Operations and Maintenance located in PSF Building 290.
o	ADPWO-006: Building maintenance files created by the actions and operation of the Electric Shop located in PSF Building 284.
o	ADPWO-008: Building maintenance files and equipment manuals created and maintained in the operation of the Mechanical Shop located in PSF Building 284.
o	ADPWO-009: Building maintenance files pertaining to the operation of the Mechanical Shop located in PSF Building 284.
o	ADPWO-010: Building maintenance files pertaining to the operation of the Paint and Sign Shop located in PSF Building 285.
o	ADPWO-012: Building maintenance files pertaining to the operation of the Road and Pavement Office located in PSF Building 290.
o	ADPWO-013: Building maintenance files generated by the operation of the General Maintenance Office located in PSF Building 282.
o	ADPWO-014 : Building maintenance files created and maintained by the operation of the Entomology office located in PSF Building 269 
o	ADPWO-015: Building maintenance files.
o	ADPWO-016: Building maintenance files pertaining to the operation of the PSF Sign Shop.

•	Portions of the following ADPWR records groups included in this collection:
o	ADPWR-001, ADPWR-002, ADPWR-003, ADPWR-004, ADPWR-005, ADPWR-006: Real Property Utilization files generated by the operation of the Engineering Resource Management Division located in PSF Building 283.

•	Complete ADPWRW records groups included in this collection:
o	ADPWRW-001, ADPWRW-002, ADPWRW-003: Building maintenance files created by the operation of the Work Reception and Scheduling Branch of Engineering Resource Management Division located in PSF Building 283.

•	Complete ADPWS records groups included in this collection: 
o	ADPWS-001, ADPWS-003: Building maintenance files created by the operation of the Supply and Storage Office located in PSF Building 283.

GOGA-02348: ALAM
•	Transferred from U.S. Army Letterman Army Medical Center (LAMC) in PSF Building 1100 on October 1, 1994. Records of LAMC contracting programs and projects. Transferred from the Presidio Garrison Records Holding Facility, PSF Bldg 1182. These records support the long-term management of the historical physical facilities of the LAMC.

•	Portions of the following ALAM records groups included in this collection:
o	ALAM-005: Records created by the operation of the Letterman Army Medical Center, PSF Bldg 1100.

GOGA-02404: ADOIM
•	Field Collection by GOGA staff on November 4, 1996. Records of Directorate of Information Management U.S. Army Garrison operations at the Presidio of San Francisco and its sub-installations. The records were from the attic of PSF Building 34, the office files of the last Director, and the Garrison Records Holding Area in PSF Bldg 1182. 

•	Portion of the following ADOIM records groups included in this collection:
o	ADOIM-001 and ADOIM-002: Records of information management activities and base closure

GOGA-02408: FTLEW
•	Field Collection by GOGA staff on November 4, 1996. The records were left by the departing contingent of Fort Lewis Sub-installation Engineering Group on final departure from the Presidio of San Francisco. Records of contracts and buildings pertaining to Engineering and Housing at the Presidio of San Francisco and its sub-installations. These records were retained by the Fort Lewis group in order to continue and/or complete ongoing projects at the Presidio Garrison during the Base Closure and Transfer period. The intention upon accession of this collection was to review the records and interfile the material in the appropriate Directorate of Public Works Project files (GOGA-2347, ADPWE) as this was the original source of the material.

•	Complete FTLEW records groups included in this collection:
o	FTLEW-001, FTLEW-002

GOGA-03721
•	Field Collection by GOGA staff on April 7, 2014. The records were created and maintained by the United States Army Department of Defense Housing Office - Defense Security Service. The records pertain to Presidio of San Francisco housing administration and management. While processing the U.S. Army Administrative Records (GOGA 39004) in FY2014, it was found that these records had not been accessioned into the GOGA Park Archives, so they were accessioned as a field collection at that time.
•	Portions of the following ADODH records groups included in this collection:
o	ADODH-00-01

GOGA-03724
•	Field Collection by GOGA  staff on April 17, 2014. United States Army records pertaining to the Letterman Army Medical Center (LAMC) Building 1100 equipment and facility maintenance. The records were collected from the decommissioned/closed LAMC facility by GOGA Archivist Susan Ewing Haley circa 1999. The original volume of the ALAMC records (circa 1999) was 36 boxes (approximately 36 LF). The records were reviewed in July and December 2004. The majority of the records were destroyed in 2004. The retained records are what constitutes this accession.
•	Portions of the following ALAMC records groups included in this collection:
o	ALAMC-002, ALAMC-003: Equipment, maintenance, and construction records created by the operation of the Letterman Army Medical Center located in PSF Building 1100.

GOGA-03727
•	Field Collection by GOGA staff on April 17, 2014. United States Army records pertaining to the Letterman Army Institute of Research (LAIR) Building 1110 facility maintenance. The records were collected from the decommissioned/closed LAIR facility by GOGA Archivist Susan Ewing Haley circa 1999. The original volume of the ALAIR records (circa 1999) was 131 boxes (approximately 131 LF). The records were reviewed in July-August 2004, December 2004, and February 2005 for retention. The majority of the records were destroyed in 2004. The retained records are what constitutes this accession.
•	Portions of the following ALAIR records groups included in this collection:
ALAIR-001, ALAIR-003, ALAIR-004, ALAIR-005, ALAIR-012, ALAIR-013: Maintenance and construction records created by the operation of the Letterman Army Institute of Research located in PSF Building 1110. 

PRIG-98-01
•	Portion of the PRIG-98-01 GOGA Park Records accession. Accession consists of files and publications left in the Presidio Project Office area by Chuck Swanson, former Chief of Infrastructure.

Appendix 2
Box Container List by Project Number and Series

Box Number	Project Number Range	
SERIES 1: Contracts	
1	67-C-0036   thru   68-C-0038	
2	68-C-0038   thru   68-C-0090	
3	68-C-0090   thru   68-C-0119	
4	68-C-0119   thru   69-C-0087	
5	69-C-0087   thru   69-C-0113	
6	69-C-0113   thru   69-C-0133	
7	69-C-0133   thru   70-C-0020	
8	70-C-0023   thru   70-C-0073	
9	70-C-0075   thru   70-C-0099	
10	70-C-0099   thru   71-C-0084	
11	71-C-0108   thru   71-C-0140	
12	71-C-0140  	
13	71-C-0140   thru   72-C-0013	
14	72-C-0061  	
15	72-C-0061  	
16	72-C-0068   thru   72-C-0118	
17	72-C-0118 	
18	72-C-0118   thru   72-C-0153	
19	72-C-0153   	
20	72-C-0153   thru   72-C-0160	
21	72-C-0164   thru   73-C-0073	
22	73-C-0081   thru   73-C-0132	
23	73-C-0132   thru   73-C-0151	
24	73-C-0159   thru   73-C-0316	
25	73-C-0326   thru   74-B-0166	
26	74-C-0004   thru   74-C-0084	
27	74-C-0084   thru   74-C-0175	
28	74-C-0207   thru   74-C-0332	
29	74-C-0333   thru   75-C-0100	
30	75-C-0100   	
31	75-C-0100   thru   75-C-0194	
32	75-C-0198   thru   75-C-0215	
33	75-D-0081   thru   76-C-0056	
34	76-C-0057   thru   76-C-0093	
35	76-C-0093   thru   76-C-0124	
36	76-C-0128   thru   77-C-0023	
37	77-C-0024   thru   77-C-0045	
38	77-C-0045   thru   77-C-0060	
39	77-C-0065   thru   77-C-0085	
40	77-C-0103   thru   77-C-0193	
41	77-C-0197   thru   78-C-0028	
42	78-C-0029   thru   78-C-0063	
43	78-C-0064   thru   78-M-5109	
44	78-M-5220   thru   79-C-0092	
45	79-C-0094   thru   79-C-0117	
46	79-C-0118   thru   79-D-0061	
47	79-D-0061   thru   79-F-3604	
48	79-F-3604   thru   79-M-4463	
49	79-M-4490   thru   80-C-0068	
50	80-C-0069   thru   80-D-0031	
51	80-D-0031   thru   80-M-2471	
52	80-M-2475   thru   81-C-0076	
53	81-C-0076   thru   81-C-0100	
54	81-C-0113   thru   81-C-0213	
55	81-C-0213   	
56	81-C-0213   thru   81-D-0073	
57	81-D-0079   thru   81-S-0034	
58	82-B-0101   thru   82-C-0023	
59	82-C-0024   thru   82-C-0055	
60	82-C-0056   thru   82-C-0092	
61	82-C-0094   thru   82-C-0113	
62	82-C-0115   thru   82-C-0145	
63	82-C-0145   thru   82-C-0212	
64	82-C-0212   thru   82-C-0223	
65	82-C-0232   thru   82-D-0123	
66	82-D-0211   thru   82-M-3611	
67	82-M-4340   thru   83-C-0048	
68	83-C-0055   thru   83-C-0089	
69	83-C-0092   thru   83-C-0113	
70	83-C-0114   thru   83-C-0147	
71	83-C-0148   thru   83-C-0227	
72	83-C-0243   thru   83-D-0047	
73	83-D-0047   	
74	83-D-0047   thru   83-M-3904	
75	83-M-3905   thru   84-C-0027	
76	84-C-0035   thru   84-C-0037	
77	84-C-0042   thru   84-C-0081	
78	84-C-0088   thru   84-C-0113	
79	84-C-0113   thru   84-C-0114	
80	84-C-0119   thru   84-C-0123	
81	84-C-0125   thru   84-C-0137	
82	84-C-0137   thru   84-C-0140	
83	84-C-0142   thru   84-C-0148	
84	84-C-0148   thru   84-C-0217	
85	84-C-0217   thru   84-C-0304	
86	84-C-0304   thru   84-C-0334	
87	84-C-0335   thru   84-D-0046	
88	84-D-0114   thru   84-S-0001	
89	85-A-0050   thru   85-C-0007	
90	85-C-0014   thru   85-C-0036	
91	85-C-0043   thru   85-C-0051	
92	85-C-0056   thru   85-C-0061	
93	85-C-0061   thru   85-C-0069	
94	85-C-0072   thru   85-C-0086	
95	85-C-0086   thru   85-C-0099	
96	85-C-0102   thru   85-C-0106	
97	85-C-0106   thru   85-C-0129	
98	85-C-0129   	
99	85-C-0129   thru   85-C-0149	
100	85-C-0149   thru   85-C-0226	
101	85-C-0238   thru   85-C-0273	
102	85-C-0273   thru   85-C-0281	
103	85-C-0282   thru   85-M-0044	
104	85-M-0098   thru   85-S-0001	
105	86-B-0001   thru   86-C-0009	
106	86-C-0021   thru   86-C-0033	
107	86-C-0035   thru   86-C-0046	
108	86-C-0051   thru   86-C-0054	
109	86-C-0055   thru   86-C-0059	
110	86-C-0059   thru   86-C-0066	
111	86-C-0066   thru   86-C-0216	
112	86-C-0216   thru   86-C-0261	
113	86-C-0261   	
114	86-C-0261	
115	86-C-0262	
116	86-C-0262   thru   86-D-0011	
117	86-D-0011 	
118	86-D-0011   thru   86-D-0040	
119	86-D-0040   thru   86-D-0067	
120	86-D-0067   	
121	86-D-0070   thru   86-M-1493	
122	86-M-1926   thru   86-R-0211A	
123	87-B-0008   thru   87-C-0004	
124	87-C-0004   thru   87-C-0025	
125	87-C-0025   thru   87-C-0063	
126	87-C-0070   thru   87-C-0082 	
127	87-C-0118   	
128	87-C-0118	
129	87-C-0118	
130	87-C-0118	
131	87-C-0118	
132	87-C-0118	
133	87-C-0118   thru   87-C-0143	
134	87-C-0159   	
135	87-C-0159   thru   87-C-0165	
136	87-C-0165   	
137	87-C-0165   	
138	87-C-0165 	
139	87-C-0165   thru   87-C-0167	
140	87-C-0180   thru   87-C-0188	
141	87-C-0188	
142	87-C-0188	
143	87-C-0188	
144	87-C-0188	
145	87-C-0188	
146	87-C-0188	
147	87-C-0188	
148	87-C-0188	
149	87-C-0188	
150	87-C-0188	
151	87-C-0188	
152	87-C-0188	
153	87-C-0188	
154	87-C-0188	
155	87-C-0188	
156	87-C-0188	
157	87-C-0188	
158	87-C-0188	
159	87-C-0188	
160	87-C-0188	
161	87-C-0188	
162	87-C-0188	
163	87-C-0188	
164	87-C-0188	
165	87-C-0188	
166	87-C-0188	
167	87-C-0188	
168	87-C-0188	
169	87-C-0188	
170	87-C-0188	
171	87-C-0188	
172	87-C-0188	
173	87-C-0188	
174	87-C-0188	
175	87-C-0188	
176	87-C-0188	
177	87-C-0188	
178	87-C-0188	
179	87-C-0188	
180	87-C-0188	
181	87-C-0188	
182	87-C-0188	
183	87-C-0188	
184	87-C-0188	
185	87-C-0188	
186	87-C-0188	
187	87-C-0188	
188	87-C-0188	
189	87-C-0188	
190	87-C-0188	
191	87-C-0188	
192	87-C-0188	
193	87-C-0188	
194	87-C-0188   thru   87-C-0194	
195	87-C-0194   thru   87-C-0195	
196	87-C-0195   thru   87-D-0085	
197	87-D-0112   thru   88-B-0015	
198	88-B-0015   thru   88-C-0006	
199	88-C-0008   thru   88-C-0027	
200	88-C-0027   thru   88-C-0044	
201	88-C-0044   thru   88-C-0059	
202	88-C-0061   thru   88-C-0069	
203	88-C-0070   thru   88-C-0075	
204	88-C-0075   thru   88-C-0084	
205	88-C-0084   thru   88-C-0093	
206	88-C-0093   	
207	88-C-0096   thru   88-C-0154	
208	88-C-0154   	
209	88-C-0154  	
210	88-C-0154   thru   88-C-0167	
211	88-C-0167   thru   88-D-0002	
212	88-D-0006   thru   88-D-0020	
213	88-D-0020   thru   88-D-0076	
214	88-D-0076   thru   88-D-0091	
215	88-D-0091   thru   89-B-0002	
216	89-C-0004   thru   89-C-0014	
217	89-C-0017   thru   89-C-0020	
218	89-C-0020   thru   89-C-0024	
219	89-C-0026   thru   89-C-0029	
220	89-C-0030   thru   89-C-0037	
221	89-C-0038   thru   89-C-0043	
222	89-C-0046   thru   89-C-0048	
223	89-C-0049   thru   89-C-0053	
224	89-C-0054   thru   89-C-0057	
225	89-C-0057   thru   89-C-0072	
226	89-C-0072   thru   89-C-0148	
227	89-C-0148   thru   89-D-0003	
228	89-D-0005   thru   89-D-0013	
229	89-D-0013   thru   89-D-0015	
230	89-D-0022   thru   89-Q-0013	
231	89-R-0030   thru   90-B-0052	
232	90-B-0071   thru   90-C-0002	
233	90-C-0002   thru   90-C-0005	
234	90-C-0005   thru   90-C-0017	
235	90-C-0019   thru   90-C-0024	
236	90-C-0027   thru   90-C-0038	
237	90-C-0038   thru   90-C-0050	
238	90-C-0050   thru   90-C-0058	
239	90-C-0059   thru   90-C-0061	
240	90-C-0061   	
241	90-C-0061   thru   90-C-0063	
242	90-C-0065   thru   90-D-0004	
243	90-D-0004   thru   90-D-0018	
244	90-D-0018 	
245	90-D-0018	
246	90-D-0018	
247	90-D-0018	
248	90-D-0018   thru   91-C-0005	
249	91-C-0006   thru   91-C-0009	
250	91-C-0010   thru   91-C-0022	
251	91-C-0022   	
252	91-C-0022   thru   91-C-0034	
253	91-C-0034   thru   91-C-0036	
254	91-C-0037   thru   91-C-0040	
255	91-C-0041   thru   91-C-0046	
256	91-C-0047   thru   91-C-0054	
257	91-C-0056   thru   91-D-0013	
258	91-D-0013   thru   91-D-0014	
259	91-D-0114   	
260	91-D-0114	
261	91-D-0114   thru   91-M-2134	
262	91-M-2283   thru   92-B-0065	
263	92-C-0001   thru   92-C-0013	
264	92-C-0021   thru   92-C-0026	
265	92-C-0026   thru   92-C-0034	
266	92-C-0035   thru   92-C-0037	
267	92-C-0038   thru   92-C-0039	
268	92-C-0039   	
269	92-C-0039   thru   92-C-0048	
270	92-C-0050   thru   92-C-0146	
271	92-C-0159   thru   92-D-0006	
272	92-D-0010   thru   92-D-0014	
273	92-D-0014   thru   92-M-1789	
274	92-M-1790   thru   93-B-0025	
275	93-B-0104   thru   93-C-0003	
276	93-C-0003   thru   93-C-0015	
277	93-C-0018   thru   93-C-0026	
278	93-C-0026   thru   93-C-0069	
279	93-C-0069   	
280	93-C-0069   thru   93-C-0114	
281	93-C-0114   thru   93-D-0011	
282	93-D-0013   thru   93-M-1016	
283	93-M-1116   thru   93-M-1628	
284	93-P-9107   thru   94-C-0133	
285	94-D-0001   thru   94-D-1000	
286	94-D-1000 	
287	94-D-1000   thru   95-B-0077	
288	95-D-0001   	
289	95-D-0001	
290	95-D-0001	
291	95-D-0001	
292	95-D-0001   thru 97-R-0086	
SERIES 2: Work Orders	
292	A5-00013-7J   thru   AB-00140-1J	
293	AB-00142-1J   thru   AB-00319-1J	
294	AB-00322-1J   thru   AB-00575-3J	
295	AB-00575-3J   thru   AB-00645-3J	
296	AB-00651-3J   thru   AB-01092-6	
297	AB-01094-6J   thru   AB-01642-5J	
298	AB-01646-6J   thru   AB-02145-4	
299	AB-02145-4   thru   AB-07297-5	
300	AB-10003-2P   thru   AB-92047-2J	
301	AB-92048-2J   thru   AE-00001-2J	
302	AE-00007-0J   thru   AF-00099-0J	
303	AF-00106-7J   thru   AF-00927-3J	
304	AF-00930-3J   thru   AF-04777-5J	
305	AF-04780-3J   thru   AL-01852-2J	
306	AL-01959-0J   thru   AO-00037-3J	
307	AO-00039-4J   thru   AP-06027-3J	
308	AP-06030-3J   thru   AR-06039-2J	
309	AR-06040-2   thru   AU-00677	
310	AU-00678   thru   AV-09176-5	
311	AW-00002-9L   thru   BB-00212-9J	
312	BB-00214-2J   thru   BG-00023-9J	
313	BG-00024-0   thru   BQ-00083-4J	
314	BQ-02304-2J   thru   NZ-00278-9	
315	PA-06043-1J   thru   PE-01485-7J	
316	PE-02145-4   thru   UU-83719-2J	
SERIES 3: Post Requests	
316	PR-38-62   thru   PR-106-67	
317	PR-302-67   thru   PR-171-72	
318	PR-179-72   thru   PR-2158-75	
319	PR-2158-75   thru   PR-2653-76	
320	PR-2843-76   thru   PR-3064-77	
321	PR-3113-77   thru   PR-3062-78	
SERIES 4: Project Lists	
321	No date   thru   1972	
322	1972-1977   thru   1980-1989	
323	1980-1991   thru   1981-1989	
324	1981-1993   thru   1985-1988	
325	1985-1989   thru   1989	
326	1989   thru   1992	
327	1992   thru   1994	
SERIES 5: Additional Material	
327	Subseries A: No date   	
328	Subseries A: No date   thru   1974	
329	Subseries A: 1974   thru   1984-1985	
330	Subseries A: 1984-1991   thru   1992-1993	
331	Subseries A: 1992-1993   thru   1994
Subseries B: 1958-1959	
332	Subseries B: 1966-1970   thru   1981-1982	
333	Subseries B: 1981-1984   thru   1989	
334	Subseries B: 1989   thru   1992   
Subseries C: 1969-1973   thru   1987-1988	
335	Subseries C: 1987-1988
Subseries D: No date   thru   1974   	
336	Subseries D: 1974   thru   1982-1989	
337	Subseries D: 1983   thru   1988	
338	Subseries D: 1988   thru   1994
Subseries E: No date   thru   1993	
339	Subseries F: 1988-1989
Subseries G: 1973-1976   thru   1994
Subseries H: 1970-1981   thru   1980
Subseries I: No date   thru   1971   	
340	Subseries I: 1972-1976   thru   1988
Subseries J: No date   thru   1989-1990	

Appendix 3

Oversize Container List by Project Number and Series

20x24 Oversize Box Storage

Collection Box Number	Oversize Box Number	Folder Number	Project Number Range	
Series 1: Contracts	
348	1	1	68-C-0029   thru   68-C-0119	
348	1	2	68-C-0119	
348	1	3	68-C-0119   thru   70-B-0135	
348	1	4	70-B-0135    thru   70-C-0071	
349	2	1	70-C-0071   thru   71-C-0108	
349	2	2	71-C-0108   thru   71-C-0140	
349	2	3	71-C-0143   thru   72-C-0153	
350	3	1	72-C-0153   thru   72-C-0285	
350	3	2	73-C-0028   thru   73-C-0355	
350	3	3	74-C-0017   thru   75-C-0093	
350	3	4	75-C-0100   thru   75-C-0198	
351	4	1	75-C-0199   thru   78-C-0040	
351	4	2	78-C-0057   thru   79-D-0060	
351	4	3	79-D-0061   thru   80-C-0173	
351	4	4	80-D-0029   thru   81-C-0113	
351	4	5	81-C-0113   thru   81-M-0191	
351	4	6	81-M-0196   thru   82-C-0139	
351	4	7	82-C-0142   thru   82-C-0145	
352	5	1	82-C-0142   thru   82-C-0192	
352	5	2	82-C-0212   thru   82-C-0234	
352	5	3	82-C-0234	
352	5	4	82-C-0238   thru   82-M-1398	
352	5	5	82-M-1428   thru   83-C-0175	
352	5	6	83-D-0030   thru   83-M-3904	
352	5	7	83-M-3904   thru   84-C-0113	
353	6	1	84-C-0113	
353	6	2	84-C-0113	
353	6	3	84-C-0113   thru   84-C-0138	
353	6	4	84-C-0140   thru   84-C-0304	
353	6	5	84-C-0304   thru   84-C-0334	
353	6	6	84-C-0334   thru   84-C-0335	
353	6	7	84-C-0335   thru   85-A-0050	
354	7	1	85-A-0050   thru   85-C-0067	
354	7	2	85-C-0078   thru   85-C-0129	
354	7	3	85-C-0129	
354	7	4	85-C-0129	
354	7	5	85-C-0129   thru   85-C-0199	
354	7	6	85-C-0199   thru   85-C-0226	
354	7	7	85-C-0226   thru   85-C-0238	
355	8	1	85-C-0238   thru   85-C-0273	
355	8	2	85-C-0279   thru   86-C-0066	
355	8	3	86-C-0208   thru   86-C-0261	
355	8	4	86-C-0261	
355	8	5	86-C-0161	
355	8	6	86-C-0261	
355	8	7	86-C-0261   thru   86-D-0011	
355	8	8	86-D-0011   thru   86-D-0070	
356	9	1	87-B-0175   thru   87-C-0004	
356	9	2	87-C-0005   thru   87-C-0118	
356	9	3	87-C-0118	
356	9	4	87-C-0118	
356	9	5	87-C-0118	
356	9	6	87-C-0118	
356	9	7	87-C-0118	
356	9	8	87-C-0118	
357	10	1	87-C-0118	
357	10	2	87-C-0118	
357	10	3	87-C-0118	
357	10	4	87-C-0118   thru   87-C-0143	
357	10	5	87-C-0143   thru   87-C-0159	
357	10	6	87-C-0159	
357	10	7	87-C-0159   thru   87-C-0167	
357	10	8	87-C-0180   thru   87-C-0188	
358	11	1	87-C-0193   thru   87-C-0194	
358	11	2	87-C-0194   thru   87-C-0195	
358	11	3	87-D-0047   thru   88-C-0006	
358	11	4	88-C-0006	
358	11	5	88-C-0006	
358	11	6	88-C-0006	
358	11	7	88-C-0006	
358	11	8	88-C-0006	
359	12	1	88-C-0006	
359	12	2	88-C-0006	
359	12	3	88-C-0006	
359	12	4	88-C-0006	
359	12	5	88-C-0006	
359	12	6	88-C-0006	
359	12	7	88-C-0006	
359	12	8	88-C-0006	
359	12	9	88-C-0006	
359	12	10	88-C-0006	
360	13	1	88-C-0038   thru   88-C-0122	
360	13	2	88-C-0122   thru   88-C-0175	
360	13	3	88-C-0175	
360	13	4	88-D-0059   thru   89-C-0126	
360	13	5	89-C-0148   thru   90-B-0089	
360	13	6	90-B-0089	
360	13	7	90-C-0002   thru   90-D-0018	
360	13	8	90-D-0018	
361	14	1	90-D-0018   thru   91-D-0014	
361	14	2	91-D-0014	
361	14	3	91-D-0014	
361	14	4	91-D-0014	
361	14	5	91-D-0014	
361	14	6	97-Q-0084   thru   93-C-0028	
361	14	7	93-C-0028   thru   94-C-0001	
362	15	1	94-D-1000	
362	15	2	94-D-1000	
362	15	3	94-D-1000	
363	16	1	94-M-0256	
Series 2: Work Orders	
363	16	1	AB-00184-9   thru   AF-00118-0J	
363	16	2	AF-03287-1J   thru   AQ-00001-1J	
363	16	3	AR-05976-85   thru   BB-02453-2J	
363	16	4	FM-03649-1   thru   PS-00004-9J	
Series 3: Post Requests	
363	16	4	PR-153-65   thru   PR-3078-75	
363	16	5	PR-3090-75   thru   PR-7054-77	
Series 4: Project Lists	
363	16	6	B 322   thru   B 325	
363	16	7	B 325	
364	17	1	B 325	
364	17	2	B 325	
364	17	3	B 325	
364	17	4	B 325	
364	17	5	B 325	
364	17	6	B 325	
364	17	7	B 325   thru B 327	
Series 5: Additional Material	
364	17	7	B 328   thru   B 331	
365	18	1	B 334   thru   B 339	
365	18	2	B 339   thru   B 340	
Oversize Map and Rolled Storage

Oversize Map Folder Number	Project Number Range	
Series 1: Contracts	
1	67-C-0036   thru   68-C-0038	
2	68-C-0100   thru   68-C-0119	
3	68-C-0119   thru   69-C-0103	
4	69-C-0103   thru   70-B-0135	
5	70-C-0020   thru   70-C-0071	
6	70-C-0071   thru   70-C-0099	
7	70-C-0099   thru   71-C-0140	
8	71-C-0140   thru   72-C-0097	
9	72-C-0097   thru   72-C-0153	
10	 	72-C-0153 	
11	72-C-0153 	
12	72-C-0153   thru   73-C-0028	
13	73-C-0028   thru   73-C-0094	
14	73-C-0094   thru   73-C-0313	
15	73-C-0313   thru   74-C-0084	
16	74-C-0099   thru   74-C-0286	
17	74-C-0332   thru   75-C-0100	
18	75-C-0100 	
19	75-C-0100 	
20	75-C-0100   thru   76-C-0023	
21	76-C-0023   thru   76-C-0119	
22	76-C-0119   thru   77-C-0022	
23	77-C-0027   thru   77-C-0068	
24	77-C-0069   thru   78-C-0064	
25	78-C-0064   thru   79-D-0014	
26	79-D-0014   thru   80-D-0102	
27 	80-D-0102   thru   81-C-0094	
28	81-C-0094   thru   81-C-0213	
29	81-C-0217   thru   82-C-0056	
30	82-C-0056   thru   82-C-0142	
31	82-C-0142   thru   82-C-0232	
32	82-C-0234   thru   83-C-0113	
33	83-C-0114   thru   83-C-0227	
34	83-C-0245   thru   83-D-0047	
35	83-D-0047   thru   84-C-0035	
36	84-C-0035   thru   84-C-0088	
37	84-C-0090   thru   84-C-0113	
38	84-C-0113   thru   84-C-0123	
39	84-C-0125   thru   84-C-0148	
40	84-C-0149   thru   84-C-0334	
41	84-C-0335   thru   85-A-0050	
42	85-A-0050   thru   85-C-0059	
43	85-C-0059   thru   85-C-0086	
44	85-C-0086   thru   85-C-0106	
45	85-C-0107   thru   85-C-0271	
46	85-C-0273   thru   86-B-0001	
47	86-B-0037   thru   86-C-0021	
48	86-C-0021   thru   86-C-0051	
49	86-C-0051   thru   86-C-0059	
50	86-C-0060   thru   86-C-0261	
51	86-C-0261   thru   86-C-0262	
52	86-C-0262   thru   86-D-0011	
53	86-D-0011   thru   86-D-0070	
54	86-M-1493   thru   87-C-0025	
55	87-C-0025   thru   87-C-0118	
56	87-C-0118	
57	87-C-0118	
58	87-C-0118	
59	87-C-0118	
60	87-C-0118	
61	87-C-0118	
62	87-C-0118	
63	87-C-0118	
64	87-C-0118   thru   87-C-0143	
65	87-C-0143   thru   87-C-0159	
66	87-C-0159   thru   87-C-0165	
67	87-C-0165	
68	87-C-0167   thru   87-C-0183	
69	87-C-0183   thru 87-C-0193	
70	87-C-0193	
71	87-C-0193   thru   87-C-0194	
72	87-C-0194   thru   87-M-1207	
73	87-M-1408   thru   88-C-0028	
74	88-C-0038   thru   88-C-0058	
75	88-C-0061   thru   88-C-0075	
76	88-C-0077   thru   88-C-0096	
77	88-C-0154   thru   88-C-0167	
78	88-C-0167   thru   88-D-0076	
79	88-D-0090   thru   89-C-0017	
80	89-D-0018   thru   89-C-0026	
81	89-C-0026   thru   89-C-0040	
82	89-C-0046   thru   89-C-0126	
83	89-C-0126   thru   90-B-0089	
84	90-B-0089   thru   90-B-0096	
85	90-C-0002   thru   90-C-0056	
86	90-C-0056   thru   90-M-0458	
87	90-M-1238   thru   91-C-0007	
88	91-C-0009   thru   91-C-0056	
89	91-C-0056   thru   92-C-0033	
90	92-C-0036   thru   93-C-0026	
91	93-C-0026   thru   93-C-0028	
92	93-C-0028   thru   93-C-0114	
93	93-D-0002   thru   94-C-0133	
94	94-M-0192   thru   95-D-0001	
Series 2: Work Orders	
94	AB-00040-8J   thru   AB-00609-3J	
95	AB-00609-3J   thru   AB-00679-3J	
96	AB-00692-3J   thru   AB-02145-4	
97	AB-02145-4	
98	AB-02455-0J   thru   AF-03299-6P	
99	AF-03342-1   thru   AP-00001-3J	
100	AP-01736-1J   thru   AV-09176-5	
101	AX-00012-0J   thru   PE-00133-8J	
102	PE-01459-7J   thru   UF-02060-2	
Series 3: Post Requests	
102	PR-153-65   thru   PR-2562-69	
103	PR-2562-69   thru   PR-171-72	
104	PR-171-72   thru   PR-1245-75	
105	PR-2158-75   thru   PR-4010-77	
Series 5: Additional Material	
105	B 328	
106	B 328   thru   B 329	
107	B 329   thru   B 337	
108	B 338   thru   B340	
Mega-Map Storage	
Mega-Map Range Folder	68-C-0100 thru 93-C-0069	
Rolled Tube Storage	
Rolled Storage Tube 1	B318   thru   B 339	

Appendix 4

Abbreviations and Acronyms

Note: This list is not exhaustive.

AAFES		Army and Air Force Exchange Service
AC or A/C		Air conditioning
AC/DC		Alternating Current / Direct Current
ACS			Army Community Services
ADOC			U.S. Army Directorate of Contracting; Army records group code
ADOIM 	U.S. Army Directorate of the Office of Information Management; Army records group code
ADOL 	U.S. Army Directorate of the Office of Logistics; Army records group code
ADP	Automatic Data Processing
ADPE	Automatic Data Processing Equipment
ADPWA 	U.S. Army Directorate of Public Works Administrative Office; Army records group code
ADPWE	U.S. Army Directorate of Public Works Engineering Plans and Services Division; Army records group code
ADPWEC	U.S. Directorate of Public Works Army Contract Inspection Office and Utility Sales Branch; Army records group code
ADPWEE	U.S. Army Directorate of Public Works Environmental Office under the Office of the Director; Army records group code
ADPWEM	U.S. Army Directorate of Public Works Master Planning Branch under the Engineering Plans and Services Division; Army records group code
ADPWEMS	U.S. Army Directorate of Public Works Space Management Office under the Master Planning Branch within the Engineering Plans and Services Division; Army records group code
ADPWO	U.S. Army Directorate of Public Works Operations and Maintenance Division; Army records group code
ADPWRW	U.S. Army Directorate of Public Works Work Reception and Scheduling Branch under the Engineer Resource Management Division ; Army records group code
ADPWS	U.S. Army Directorate of Public Works Supply & Storage Division; Army records group code
AEC			Army Corps of Engineers
AFB			Air Force Base
AFE			Abbreviated Front End
AFH			Army Family Housing
AMSA			Area Maintenance Support Activity
AR			Army Regulation
ARADCOM		Army Air Defense Command
AREG 			Army Regulations; Army records group code
ARMS			Automated Renewal Management System
ASP			Ammunition Storage Point / Ammunition Supply Point
ASPR			Armed Services Procurement Regulations
AWP			Annual Work Plan

B			Box
B			Building
BBC			Fort Baker, Fort Barry, and Fort Cronkhite
BBQ			Barbecue / Barbeque
BFP			Backflow Preventer
BIM			Basic Information Map
Bldg			Building
BMAR			Backlog of Maintenance and Repair
BOQ			Bachelor Officers’ Quarters
BPA			Blanket Purchase Agreement
BRAC			Base Realignment and Closure

c.			Circa
ca.			Circa
CALTRANS		California Department of Transportation
CARC			Chemical Agent Resistant Coating
CAS3			Combined Arms Services Staff School
CCU			Critical Care Unit
CERFA		Community Environmental Response Facilitation Act
CERL			Construction Engineering Research Laboratory
CI			Cast-iron
CID			Criminal Investigation Division
CIDC			Criminal Investigation Division Command
CMMC		California Marine Mammal Center, Fort Cronkhite
COE			Corps of Engineers (U.S. Army)
COR			Contracting Officer Representative
COTR			Contracting Officer’s Technical Representative
CPO			Civilian Personnel Office
CSM			Command Sergeants Major
CT			Computerized Tomographic (as in CT Scanner)

DA			Department of the Army
DCSOPS		Deputy Chief of Staff for Operations
DDN			Defense Data Network
DEH			U.S. Army Directorate of Engineering and Housing
DFAE			Directorate of Facilities and Engineering
DG			Design Guide
DIS			Defense Investigative Service
DLI			Defense Language Institute
DMAR		Deferred Maintenance and Repair
DO			Delivery Order
Docs.			Documents
DOD			Department of Defense
DOI			Department of the Interior
DPTMSEC		Directorate of Plans, Training, Mobilization, and Security
DPW			U.S. Army Directorate of Public Works
DRC			Directorate of Reserve Component Support
DS			Downstream
DVQ			Distinguished Visitors’ Quarters

EA			Environmental Assessment
ECIP	Energy Conservation Investment Program 
Econ.			Economic
EEAP			Energy Engineering Analysis Program
EFB			East Fort Baker
EIRS			Engineering Improvement Recommendation System
EIS			Environmental Impact Statement
Elect.			Electrical
EM			Enlisted Medical
EM			Enlisted Men’s
EMCS			Energy Monitoring and Control Systems
Eng.			Engineering
EOC			Emergency Operations Center
EPA			Environmental Protection Agency
EP&S / EPS		Engineering Plans and Services Division (U.S. Army)
ERMD			Engineering Resource Management Division
Eval.			Evaluation
Extr.			Exterior

F			Folder
FAR			Federal Acquisition Regulation
FE			Facilities Engineering
FEMA			Federal Emergency Management Agency
FESA			Facilities Engineering Support Agency
FH			Family Housing
Fldr / Fldrs		Folder / Folders
FMS/AC		Facility Mapping System for AutoCAD
FOBK			Fort Baker
FOBR 			Fort Barry
FOCR			Fort Cronkhite
FOFU			Fort Funston
FOMA			Fort Mason
FOMI			Fort Miley
FOPO			Fort Point
FOSC			Fort Scott
FTLEW	U.S. Army Fort Lewis Sub-installation Engineering Group; Army records group code
FY			Fiscal Year

GGB			Golden Gate Bridge
GGBH&TD		Golden Gate Bridge Highway and Transportation District
GGNRA		Golden Gate National Recreation Area
GOGA			Golden Gate National Recreation Area Park Acronym
GOQ			General Officers’ Quarters
GSA			General Services Administration

HAAF			Hamilton Army Air Field
HAFB			Hamilton Air Force Base
HAZMAT		Hazardous Materials
HPS			High Pressure Sodium (Lighting)
HQ			Headquarters
Hsg			Housing
HVAC			Heating, Ventilation, and Air Conditioning

ICU			Intensive Care Unit
IDS			Intrusion Detection System
IFB			Invitation for Bids
IFC			Integrated Fire Control
IFS			Integrated Facilities System
IG			Inspector General
IJO			Individual Job Order
Incl.			Includes / Including
Info.			Information
Invest.			Investigation
IQ 			Indefinite Quantity
IRAC			Internal Auditors

JAG			Judge Advocate General
JO or J/O		Job Order
JOR			Job Order Request
J-SIIDS		Joint-Service Interior Intrusion Detection System

KV			Kilovolt

LAIR 			Letterman Army Institute of Research
LAMC			Letterman Army Medical Center
LGH			Letterman General Hospital
LIIP			Line Item Improvement Program

Maint.			Maintenance
MARKS		Modern Army Record Keeping System
MARS			Military Affiliate Radio System
MCA			Military Construction, Army
MCAR			Military Construction, Army Reserve 
MH			Manhole
MIPR			Military Interdepartmental Purchase Requests
Misc.			Miscellaneous
MLC			Military Law Committee
MOA			Memorandum of Agreement
Mod. / Mods.		Modification / Modifications
MOU			Memorandum of Understanding
MP			Military Police
MPH			Miles Per Hour
MPI			Military Police Investigations
MSDS			Material Safety Data Sheet
MSO			Minor Service Order
Mt. View		Mountain View, California

NARA			National Archives and Records Administration
NASA			National Aeronautics and Space Administration
NB			New Box
NCO			Non-commissioned Officers’
NFPA			National Fire Protection Agency
NHPA			National Historic Preservation Act of 1966
No. / Nos.		Number / Numbers
NPDES		National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System
NPS			National Park Service

O2 			Oxygen
O&M			Operation and Maintenance
OMA			Operation and Maintenance, Army
OMAR		Operation and Maintenance, Army Reserve
Ops.			Operations
OS			Oversize 
OSHA			Occupational Safety and Health Act of 1970

PCB			Polychlorinated Biphenyls
PFE			Preliminary Front End
PG&E			Pacific Gas and Electric
PHSH			Public Health Service Hospital
PIM			Pipeline Insulation Method
PM			Preventive Maintenance
PMI			Preventive Maintenance Inspection
PMO			Provost Marshal Office
PN			Project Number
POC			Point of Contact
POL			Petroleum, Oil, and Lubricants
PPIE			Panama-Pacific International Exposition
PR			Post Request
PR&C			Purchase Request and Commitment
PRFTA		Parks Reserve Forces Training Area
Proj.			Project
Projs.			Projects
PRV			Pressure Reducing Valve
PSF			Presidio of San Francisco
PVC			Polyvinyl Chloride
PX			Post Exchange

QA			Quality Assurance
Qtr / Qtrs		Quarter / Quarters

RAC			Religious Activities Center
Reg.			Regulation 	
Repl.			Replace
RFP			Request for Proposal
RIJO			Reoccurring Individual Job Order / Repetitive Individual Job Order
RPMA			Real Property Maintenance Activity
Rpr. / Rprs.		Repair / Repairs
RV			Recreational Vehicle

SAEDA		Subversion and Espionage Directed Against the Army
SD			Storm Drain
SHPO			State Historic Preservation Office / State Historic Preservation Officer
SJA			Staff Judge Advocate
SO			Service Order
SOO			Standing Operation Order
SOP			Standing Operating Procedure / Standing Operation Procedure
Spec. / Specs.		Specification / Specifications
SPUR			San Francisco Planning and Urban Renewal
SRT			Standard Remote Terminal
STAIRS		Stable Annual Investment for Renewal of Systems Program
SUBUP		Substandard Upgrade Program
Syst. / Systs.		System / Systems

TASC			Training and Audiovisual Support Center
TCC/DPI		Telecommunications Center / Data Processing Installation
Thru			Through
TL			Technical Letter
TM			Technical Manual
TV			Television

UCSF			University of California at San Francisco
UFAS			Uniform Federal Accessibility Standard (Americans with Disabilities Act)
UPS			Uninterrupted Power Supply / Uninterrupted Power System
US			Upstream
U.S.			United States of America
USACIDC		U.S. Army Criminal Investigation Command
USAG			U.S. Army Garrison
USARC		U.S. Army Reserve Center
USARF		U.S. Army Reserve Forces
USATHAMA		U.S. Army Toxic and Hazardous Materials Agency
USPHSH		U.S. Public Health Service Hospital
UST			Underground Storage Tank
USTR			Underground Storage Tank Removal
UVB			Vacuum Vaporizing Well

VA			Veterans Administration / Veterans Affairs
VHS			Video Home System; Videotape cassette
VOQ			Visiting Officers’ Quarters

WAC			Women’s Army Corps
WMIR			Western Medical Institute of Research [see LAIR]
WO or W/O		Work Order
WWII			World War Two
WWMCCS		World Wide Military Command and Control System

YMCA		Young Men’s Christian Association

Appendix 5

Work Order Geographical Codes

The letters below are used as the first letter in the two-digit work order alpha codes to communicate the geographical location of the project. The location listed next to the letter is from the original U.S. Army geographical code list, while the “also includes” locations were gathered during the processing of this collection. As demonstrated, the geographical codes were only used in a general way, and in reality, many more locations were included under each letter.

A = Presidio of San Francisco
Also includes FOBK, FOBR, FOCR, FOFU, FOMA, FOSC, LAIR, LAMC

B = Fort Baker
Also includes FOBR, FOCR, FOMA, PSF

C = Camp Parks Reserve Forces Training Area

D = Hamilton Air Force Base

E = USARC Rio Vista

F = USARC Chico
Also includes PSF

G = USARC Concord
Also includes PSF Golf Course

H = USARC Las Vegas

J = USARC Modesto

K = USARC Mountain View

L = USARC Oakland

M = USARC San Jose
Also includes PSF

N = USARC San Jose

O = USARC Sacramento

P = USARC San Pablo
Also includes PSF, FOSC

Q = USARC Santa Cruz

R = USARC Santa Rosa
Also includes PSF

S = unknown
Also includes PSF

T = USARC Vallejo

U = Fort Mason
Also includes FOFU, FOPO

W = unknown
Also includes FOBK